Western Maryland Room, Vertical File Collection

Updated May 2019/2020 by Mark Brenneman and Aaron Litton, Volunteers

Inventoried in 1999, and updated May 2009, by Marsha L. Fuller, CG. Updated July 2013 by Klara Shives, Graduate Intern.

| | Catalog: | | | | | | | |
|------------------------|--|------------|---------------|------|------------------------|--|--|--|
| File Name | Description | Item | Date | Orig | Cross Reference | | | |
| AAUW | New Horizon Sportsware | Receipt | 1986 | х | | | | |
| AAUW | 100th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1982 | | Also original photo | | | |
| AAUW | Yearbook | Booklet | 2014 | х | | | | |
| AAUW | American University Women | Booklet | 1994 - 1995 | | | | | |
| AAUW | American University Women | Booklet | 2000 - 2001 | | | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD | Ancestral History of Thomas F. Myers | Book | 1965 | x | | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD | Growing Up Near Oldtown | Manuscript | 2000 | | Deffinbaugh Memoirs | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD | Harmony Castle No.3 - Knights of the Mystic Chains | Booklet | 1894 | x | Midland, MD | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD | Pioneer Settlers of Flintstone | Book | 1986 | | | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD | Sesquicentennial - Frostburg, MD | Book | 1962 | x | | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD | The War for The British Empire in Allegany County | Book | 1969 | x | | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Ashmon Sorrell's Tombstone | Photograph | 2007 | | Civil War | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Kelly-Springfield Tire Co. | Manuscript | 1962 | | | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Ku Klux Klan | Document | 2008 | | Albert Feldstein | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | LaVale Toll House | Booklet | | | | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | List of Settlers in Allegany County 1787 | Document | | | | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Mills, Grist and Flour | Document | | | | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Miscellaneous clippings | Newspaper | 1910- 1932 | | | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Names of towns, origin | Booklet | | | | | | |

| | | - | | | |
|------------------------|---|----------------|---------------|---|---------------|
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | National Highway - colored print | Mixed Material | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Old Allegany - A Century and A Half into the Past | Newspaper | 1889 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Old Pictures of Allegany Co. | Book | 1981 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Ordeal in Twiggs Cave | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Photographs of Western Maryland 1860-1925 | Photograph | 1860- 1925 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Piedmont Coal and Iron Company, Barton, MD (6) | Receipt | 1870s | x | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Pioneer log cabin | Photograph | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Planning and Zoning | Booklet | 1961 | | Population |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Population figures 1930-1960 | Document | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Rawlings, MD | Document | 1962 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Resources, Natural and Human | Booklet | 1965 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Senior Promenade - Allegany County Academy | Booklet | 1910 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | The Allegany County Story | Book | 1965 | х | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | The American Way - Allegany High School play | Booklet | 1940 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | The Heart of Western Maryland | Booklet | | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | The Mount Savage Shops (NRB) | Manuscript | 1997 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | The War for The British Empire in Allegany County | Booklet | 1985 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Ti Kar Nak Obituary | Newspaper | 1982 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Tourism | Brochure | 1985 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Tourism | Brochure | 1988 | | Railroads |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Tourism | Brochure | | | Railroads |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Tourism booklet | Booklet | 1991 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Washington, George | Document | 1961 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Washington, George | Document | 1965 | | |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Western Maryland Station | Booklet | 1980 | | Railroads |
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Westernport - Origin and Events | Document | | x | Mary L. Biggs |

| | | - | | | · |
|---------------------------------------|---|-----------------------------|-------|---|-------------------------------|
| Allegany Co., MD (Box) | Wills Creek | Document | 1961 | | |
| | | Book | | | |
| Allegany County MD | Postcard Views | | 1997 | | Feldstein |
| Allegany County MD | Battle of Folck's Mill Sesquicentennial | Document | 2014 | | Pleasant Mill |
| Allegany County MD | Civilian Conservation Corps in Western Maryland | Manuscript | 2011 | | Coleen Esther Walter |
| Allegany County, MD | Iron Rail Days | Brochure | 2004 | | Mount Savage, MD |
| | | ХХ | | | |
| Alleghany Co., MD | Tableland Trails - Alleghany Cumberland Issue | | 1953 | Х | Vol. 1 No. 3 |
| | | XX | | | |
| Alsatia Mummer's Parade (file drawer) | Alsatia Mummer's Parade | | | | |
| Amelung, John F. | Amelung Site | Photograph and Negatives | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Amelung, John F. | Early American Glass Manufacturing | Manuscript | 2005 | | Lawrence Jessen |
| Amelung, John F. | Glass Manufacturing | Document | 1962 | | American Glass Manufactury |
| Amelung, John F. | Glass Manufacturing | Document | 1964 | | Frederick, MD |
| Amelung, John F. | Glass Manufacturing | Newspaper | 1969 | | Frederick, MD |
| Amelung, John F. | Glass Manufacturing | Newspaper | 1969 | | Frederick, MD |
| Amelung, John F. | Glass Manufacturing | Newspaper | 1971 | | Frederick, MD |
| Amelung, John F. | Glass Manufacturing | Booklet | | | |
| Amelung, John F. | Glass Manufacturing | Manuscript | | | Frederick, MD |
| Amelung, John F. | Glass Manufacturing | Document | | | Frederick, MD |
| Amelung, John F. | Johann Friedrich Amelung at New Bremen | Booklet | 1948 | | |
| Amelung, John F. | John F. Amelung petition to U.S. Congress | Document | 1790 | | |
| Amelung, John F. | John Frederick Amelung | Booklet | 1971 | | |
| Amelung, John F. | New Bremen Glass Manufactury | Manuscript | 1963 | | |
| Amelung, John F. | Search for the New Bremen Engraver | Manuscript | 2010 | | Lawrence Jessen |
| Amelung, John F. | The Search for Amelung Glass | Manuscript | 2004 | | |
| American Canal Society (Box) | American Canal Society "American Canals" | xx | 1972- | x | |
| Anderson, Ephriam | Death of Col. Anderson | Newspaper | 1887 | | |
| Anderson, Ephriam | Memorial Address at Antietam by Col. Anderson | Document | 1870 | | |

| U.S. Naval Institute | Manuscript | 1975 | | |
|---|---|--|--|--|
| USS Antietam aircraft carrier | Newspaper | 1944 | | |
| USS Antietam aircraft carrier | Newspaper | 1945 | | |
| USS Antietam aircraft carrier | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
| USS Antietam aircraft carrier | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| USS Antietam aircraft carrier | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| USS Antietam aircraft carrier | Document | 1986 | | |
| Antietam Battlefield (file drawer) | XX | | | |
| "A Proposed Resource Microfilm on Antietam Iron Works" 920 | Document | 1975 | | |
| "A Summer Day at a Charcoal Iron Furnace" | Brochure | | | |
| "Workers of Catoctin Furnace and Antietam Ironworks", speech | Manuscript | 1992 | | |
| 1826 Prayer Book Donation to Church | Letter | 1992 | | |
| A Night Hike in a Land of Death | Newspaper | 1984 | | |
| Antietam | Photograph | no date | | |
| Antietam Furnace Bridge by Garnett Jex | Drawing | | | |
| Antietam Iron Works Catalogue of Sale | Document | 1848 | | |
| Antietam Iron Works Subdivision plat | Document | 1911 | | |
| Antietam Iron Works will resume operation | Newspaper | 1879 | | |
| Antietam Village Store Property (USA Tract 22-106) | Document | 1987 | | |
| Approval of National Register Nomination | Letter | 1973 | x | |
| Blast Turned on at Antietam Smelting Furnace | Newspaper | 1879 | | |
| Coming Down (Brick Furnace) | Newspaper | 1893 | | Iron Works |
| Daniel Ahl-Iron | Document | 2014 | | Harpers Ferry WVA |
| Death of Peter Ahl | Newspaper | 1897 | | |
| Deeds in Frederick Co. | Document | recent | | |
| Description of information | Letter | 1971 | x | |
| | USS Antietam aircraft carrier USS Antietam aircraft carrier Antietam Battlefield (file drawer) "A Proposed Resource Microfilm on Antietam Iron Works" 920 "A Summer Day at a Charcoal Iron Furnace" "Workers of Catoctin Furnace and Antietam Ironworks", speech 1826 Prayer Book Donation to Church A Night Hike in a Land of Death Antietam Antietam Furnace Bridge by Garnett Jex Antietam Iron Works Catalogue of Sale Antietam Iron Works Subdivision plat Antietam Iron Works Subdivision plat Antietam Iron Works will resume operation Antietam Village Store Property (USA Tract 22-106) Approval of National Register Nomination Blast Turned on at Antietam Smelting Furnace Coming Down (Brick Furnace) Daniel Ahl-Iron Death of Peter Ahl Deeds in Frederick Co. | U.S. Naval Institute Newspaper USS Antietam aircraft carrier Document Antietam Battlefield (file drawer) XX "A Proposed Resource Microfilm on Antietam Iron Works" 920 Document "A Summer Day at a Charcoal Iron Furnace" Manuscript "Workers of Catoctin Furnace and Antietam Ironworks", speech Manuscript 1826 Prayer Book Donation to Church Letter A Night Hike in a Land of Death Newspaper Antietam Photograph Antietam Furnace Bridge by Garnett Jex Document Antietam Iron Works Catalogue of Sale Document Antietam Iron Works Subdivision plat Newspaper Antietam Iron Works will resume operation | U.S. Naval Institute1975USS Antietam aircraft carrierNewspaper1944USS Antietam aircraft carrierNewspaper1945USS Antietam aircraft carrierNewspaper1953USS Antietam aircraft carrierNewspaper1958USS Antietam aircraft carrierNewspaper1962USS Antietam aircraft carrierDocument1986USS Antietam aircraft carrierDocument1986Antietam Battlefield (file drawer)XX1"A Proposed Resource Microfilm on Antietam Iron Works" 920Document1975"A Summer Day at a Charcoal Iron Furnace"Brochure1992"Workers of Catoctin Furnace and Antietam Ironworks" speechManuscript19921826 Prayer Book Donation to ChurchLetter1992A Night Hike in a Land of DeathNewspaper1984Antietam Furnace Bridge by Garnett JexDocument1848Antietam Iron Works Catalogue of SaleDocument1849Antietam Iron Works Subdivision platDocument1987Antietam Iron Works Subdivision platDocument1987Approval of National Register NominationLetter1973Blast Turned on at Antietam Smelting FurnaceNewspaper1893Daniel Ahl-IronDocument1893Deater AhlNewspaper1893Daniel Ahl-IronDocument1897Death of Peter AhlNewspaper1897DecumentLetter1897 | U.S. Naval Institute1975USS Antietam aircraft carrierNewspaper1944USS Antietam aircraft carrierNewspaper1945USS Antietam aircraft carrierNewspaper1953USS Antietam aircraft carrierNewspaper1958USS Antietam aircraft carrierNewspaper1962USS Antietam aircraft carrierNewspaper1962USS Antietam aircraft carrierNewspaper1962USS Antietam aircraft carrierDocument1986Antietam Battlefield (file drawer)XXImage: Carrier"A Proposed Resource Microfilm on Antietam Iron Works" 920Document1975"A Summer Day at a Charcoal Iron Furnace"Manuscript1992"Workers of Catoctin Furnace and Antietam Ironworks"Manuscript19921826 Prayer Book Donation to ChurchLetter1992A Night Hike in a Land of DeathNewspaper1984Antietam Furnace Bridge by Garnett JexDocument1848Antietam Iron Works Catalogue of SaleDocument1848Antietam Iron Works Subdivision platDocument1879Antietam Iron Works will resume operationNewspaper1879Antietam Village Store Property (USA Tract 22-106)Document1879Antietam Village Store Property (USA Tract 22-106)Newspaper1879Corning Down (Brick Furnace)Newspaper1883Image: Carlogue |

| Early Antietam Furnace deeds | Document | 1765- 1769 | | |
|--|--|---|---|--|
| Early Chancery Records | Document | recent | | |
| Friend's Orebank and KeepTryst Furnace | Manuscript | | | |
| Furnacetown (Snow Hill, MD) | Мар | 1988 | | |
| Furnacetown (Snow Hill, MD) | Brochure | | | |
| Historic preservation suggestion | Letter | 1973 | | Frye, John C. |
| Holdings on iron furnaces | Letter | 1975 | x | |
| Hopewell Village (Pennsylvania) | Brochure | 1970 | | |
| Hopewell Village (Pennsylvania) | Brochure | 1972 | | |
| Hopewell Village (Pennsylvania) | Мар | 1978 | | |
| Hopewell Village (Pennsylvania) | Brochure | | | |
| Iron Industry | Letter | 1977 | x | |
| Joseph Giffen Killed - Ore Banks | Newspaper | 1893 | | |
| Letter from John McPherson Brien | Letter | 1843 | | |
| Maryland Geological Survey (book) | Document | 1911 | | |
| National Register Nominations | Document | 1973 | | |
| National Register of Historic Places - Antietam Iron Works | Document | | | |
| National Register of Historic Places - Mount Aetna Furnace Site | Document | | | |
| Obituary of John McPherson Brien | Newspaper | 1849 | | |
| Otzelberger family | Photograph | early 1900s | | |
| Pack Horse Ford and Swearingen's Ferry; James Rumsey and his Steamboat; Antietam Iron Works (2) | Manuscript | 1972 | | Sword, Gerald I. |
| Photocopies from various published sources, deeds and maps | Document | | | |
| Public Hearing on zoning changes | Letter | 1973 | x | |
| Receipt for land rent along Antietam Creek | Letter | 1916 | | |
| Reference to Washington County Land Records for Antietam Furnace deeds | Document | recent | | |
| | Letter | | | |
| | Early Chancery Records Friend's Orebank and KeepTryst Furnace Furnacetown (Snow Hill, MD) Furnacetown (Snow Hill, MD) Historic preservation suggestion Holdings on iron furnaces Hopewell Village (Pennsylvania) Iron Industry Joseph Giffen Killed - Ore Banks Letter from John McPherson Brien Maryland Geological Survey (book) National Register of Historic Places - Antietam Iron Works National Register of Historic Places - Mount Aetna Furnace Site Obituary of John McPherson Brien Otzelberger family Pack Horse Ford and Swearingen's Ferry; James Rumsey and his Steamboat; Antietam Iron Works (2) Photocopies from various published sources, deeds and maps Public Hearing on zoning changes Receipt for land rent along Antietam Creek Reference to Washington County Land Records for | Early Antietam Furnace deedsDocumentEarly Chancery RecordsManuscriptFriend's Orebank and KeepTryst FurnaceManuscriptFurnacetown (Snow Hill, MD)BrochureFurnacetown (Snow Hill, MD)BrochureHistoric preservation suggestionLetterHoldings on iron furnacesLetterHopewell Village (Pennsylvania)BrochureHopewell Village (Pennsylvania)BrochureHopewell Village (Pennsylvania)BrochureHopewell Village (Pennsylvania)EtterHopewell Village (Pennsylvania)LetterIron IndustryLetterJoseph Giffen Killed - Ore BanksLetterMaryland Geological Survey (book)DocumentNational Register of Historic Places - Antietam Iron WorksDocumentNational Register of Historic Places - Mount Aetna Furnace SiteDocumentOtzelberger familyPhotographPhotographCureptPhotographDocumentWorksDocumentPublic Hearing on zoning changesLetterPublic Hearing on zoning changesLetterPublic Hearing on zoning changesLetterPublic Hearing on zoning changesLetterReceipt for land rent along Antietam CreekCetterReference to Washington County Land Records for AntietamDocumentReference to Washington County Land Records for AntietamDocumentPublic Hearing on zoning changesLetterPublic Hearing on zoning changesLetterPublic Hearing on zoning changesLett | Early Antietam Furnace deeds1769Early Chancery RecordsDocumentrecentFriend's Orebank and Keep Tryst FurnaceManuscriptFurnacetown (Snow Hill, MD)Furnacetown (Snow Hill, MD)Brochure1988Furnacetown (Snow Hill, MD)Brochure1973Historic preservation suggestionLetter1973Holdings on iron furnacesLetter1975Hopewell Village (Pennsylvania)Brochure1970Hopewell Village (Pennsylvania)Brochure1972Hopewell Village (Pennsylvania)Brochure1972Hopewell Village (Pennsylvania)Brochure1973Hopewell Village (Pennsylvania)Brochure1973Hopewell Village (Pennsylvania)Brochure1973Hopewell Village (Pennsylvania)Document1977Joseph Giffen Killed - Ore BanksLetter1893Letter from John McPherson BrienLetter1843Maryland Geological Survey (book)Document1973National Register of Historic Places - Antietam Iron WorksDocument1973National Register of Historic Places - Mount Aetna Furnace SiteDocument1849Otzelberger familyPhotograph aardy 1900s1972Pack Horse Ford and Swearingen's Ferry: James Rumsey and his Steambact, Antietam Iron Works (2)Manuscript Manuscript1972Photograph amasBrochuresDocument1972Photograph amasBrochures18491972Photograph amasBrochures1849 | Larty Antietam Furnace deeds1769Earty Chancery RecordsDocumentrecentFriend's Orebank and KeepTryst FurnaceManuscriptImage: Control of |

| | | | | | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · |
|---|---|------------|------------------------|---|---------------------------------------|
| Antietam Furnace | Sale of Antietam Iron Works | Newspaper | 1858 | | |
| Antietam Furnace | Stray Horses | Letter | 1872 | | |
| Antietam Furnace | Supply Trains for Burnside's Corps passing Antietam Iron Works | Photograph | 1862 | | |
| Antietam Furnace | The Iron Ores of Maryland | Book | 1911 | | |
| Antietam Furnace | The Technology of Making Iron in 18th and 19th Century America | Manuscript | 1977 | | |
| Antietam Furnace | To Coleman Yellott | Letter | 1853 | | |
| Antietam Furnace | To Hagley-Mills Foundation | Letter | 1975 | | Frye, John C. |
| Antietam Furnace | To John Frye | Letter | 1977 | x | |
| Antietam Furnace | To Michael D. Thompson | Letter | 1977 | | |
| Antietam Furnace | Tract surveys for "Antietam Works" | Document | 1856 | | |
| Antietam Furnace | Trustee Sale Antietam Iron Works | Newspaper | 1865 | | |
| Antietam Furnace | Visit to Samuel Beall's Iron Forge | Document | 1999 | | |
| Antietam Iron Works | Bloomery Iron | Letter | 2018 | | Marc Howell |
| | | Newspaper | | | |
| Antietam Iron Works | Murder: Clinton Gray - Rezin O. Crampton | | 1900 | | Grand Jury |
| Antietam Iron Works | Bloomery Iron | Letter | 2018 | | Marc Howell |
| Antietam Iron Works | Murder: Clinton Gray - Rezino Crampton | Newspaper | 1900 | | Grand Jury |
| Antietam Iron Works | John McPherson Brien obituary | Newspaper | 1849 | | |
| Antietam Wounded by Richard E. Clem (Box) | Antietam Wounded by Richard E. Clem: Capt. Consider H. Willett; Capt. John S. Thompson; Cpl. Lafayette Hunting; Cpl. William H. Secor | Envelope | | | Civil War |
| Appalachian Trail | "A Look at the Appalachian Trail" | Manuscript | 1972 | | |
| Appalachian Trail | "Appalachian Greenway" | Brochure | recent | | |
| Appalachian Trail | "Appalachian Trail" | Brochure | 1997 | | |
| Appalachian Trail | "Appalachian Trailway News" (series of 3) | Booklet | 1952 | | |
| Appalachian Trail | "Guide to the Appalachian Trail Susquehanna River to the Shenandoah National Park" | Document | 1966 | | |
| Appalachian Trail | "The Appalachian Trail" | Booklet | 1972 | | |
| Appalachian Trail | "The Appalachian Trail" | Booklet | 1972, 1973, 1975 | | |
| Appalachian Trail | Appalachian Trail | Мар | 1959 | | |

| | | 1 | | | |
|---|--|------------|------------------------|---|---------------|
| Appalachian Trail | Appalachian Trail in Frederick Co. | Document | recent | | |
| Appalachian Trail | Appalachian Trail in Northern Virginia | Мар | 1986 | | |
| Appalachian Trail | Cumberland Valley, PA | Мар | 1972 | | |
| Appalachian Trail | Dahlgren Campground | Brochure | | x | |
| Appalachian Trail | Lecture Series bookmark | Document | 1974 | | |
| Appalachian Trail | List of books in WCFL | Letter | 1977 | | Frye, John C. |
| Appalachian Trail | Maryland South Half | Мар | 1938 | x | |
| Appalachian Trail | MD Southern Half | Мар | 1995 | | |
| Appalachian Trail | Michaux State Forest, PA (series of 2) | Мар | 1972 | | |
| Appalachian Trail | Pennsylvania | Мар | 1970 | | |
| Appalachian Trail | Potomac Appalachian Trail Club | Booklet | 1934, 1939, 1951 | x | |
| Appalachian Trail | Request for information | Letter | 1976 | | |
| Appalachian Trail | The Appalachian Hiker's Guide (Mason-Dixon BSA) | Booklet | 1972 | x | |
| Army Mothers Organization | List of Washington Co. members and addresses, imprinted envelopes and letterheads | XX | | | |
| Army Mothers Organization | Minutes of Meetings | Letter | 1944 | x | |
| Art | "Painting in Pennsylvania" (series of 2) | Brochure | 1960 | | |
| Art | "The Patrons and Painters of Maryland Art" | Document | | | |
| Artillery | "Artillery at Antietam" | Brochure | 1981 | | |
| Artillery | "Artillery Projectiles Use and Effect" | Document | 1982 | | |
| Artillery | "Civil War Weapons and Tactics at Antietam Battlefield for West Point History Teachers Tour" speech manuscript | Document | 1983 | | |
| Artillery | "Duties of a Civil War Field Artillery Gun Crew" | Document | | | |
| Artillery | Artillery Hell - The Guns of Antietam | Manuscript | 1998 | | Civil War |
| Artillery | Cannons | Book | 1985 | | |
| Artillery | Notes on ammunition of the American Civil War | Booklet | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Artillery | Notes on Ordnance of the American Civil War | Book | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Arts & Letters and Current Events Clubs (Box) | Arts and Letters Club (broken) | Booklet | 1933- 59 | x | |

| | | | | | · |
|---|---|------------------|---------|---|-------------|
| Arts & Letters and Current Events Clubs (Box) | Current Events Club | XX | | | |
| Augusta Co., VA | Augusta Co. Baptism Records by Rev. John Craig (1740-1749) | Book | 1975 | | |
| Augusta Co., VA | Naturalization Records 1753-1902 | Book | 1992 | | |
| Augusta Co., VA | Naturalization Records 1753-1902 | Book | 1992 | | |
| Automotive History | Automobile Licenses | Document | 1914 | | |
| Automotive History | Buick Magazine | Booklet | 1946 | х | |
| Automotive History | Cranford Motor Stage | Newspaper | 1914 | | |
| Automotive History | Crawford Model G | Document | 1903 | | |
| | | Booklet | | | |
| Automotive History | Dagmar Waltz | | Сору | | C. M. Hands |
| Automotive History | Dr. H.R. Eavey, Owner of First Automobile | Newspaper | 1922 | | |
| Automotive History | Maryland Motor Vehicle Registration | Card | 1934-35 | х | |
| Automotive History | Remnants of the Revolution | Newspaper | 2004 | | |
| Automotive History | The Automobilist | Manuscript | 1960 | | Dagmar |
| Automotive History | Antique Automobile | Manuscript | 1979 | | |
| Automotive History | DMV Accident Report | Document | | х | |
| Automotive History (Box) | "AACA Eastern Spring National" (2) | Brochure | 1995 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | "ATHS Show Time" | Booklet | 1994 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | "First Dagmar Buyer Host to Officials" | Newspaper | 1922 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | "Hagerstown Car Maker to Export to Japan" | Newspaper | 1987 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | "Life" | Manuscript | 1909 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | "Martin Mail Order \$200 Automobile" | Booklet | 1930 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | "Maryland and the District of Columbia - Their Part in Automotive History", Part I & II | Magazine Article | 1979 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | "Maryland's Only Car at the Show Made in Our City" (2 | Newspaper | 1916 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | "The Crawford Light Six 35" advertisement | Newspaper | 1915 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | 100 Million Motor Vehicles | Book | 1948 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | 1923 Dagmar | Manuscript | | x | |

| | | | - | | |
|--------------------------|---|------------|---------------|---|-----------------------|
| Automotive History (Box) | 1927 Chevrolet | Document | 1943 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Airburner for Fords | Postcard | | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Article on bicycle and automobile manufacturing in Hagerstown | Letter | 1958 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Auto Car owned by Morrison family since 1902 | Newspaper | 2006 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Buick | Document | 1944 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | C.A. Hyde's Family Touring Home (2) | Photograph | | x | Crawford |
| Automotive History (Box) | Cars built 1917-1964; photo of Dagmar; etc. | Document | | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Central Garage; Owners Service Policy | Document | 1940 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Crawford - M.P. Moller - William Jennings Bryan | Newspaper | 1907 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Crawford Auto Factory | Photograph | 1910 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Crawford automobile | Document | 1904- 1926 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Crawford automobile | Booklet | 1907 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Crawford automobile | XX | 1930 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Crawford automobile | Document | 1953 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Crawford automobile | Postcard | 1957 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Crawford Chassis | XX | 1918 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Crawford Custom Sport Roadster (6) | Photograph | 1922 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Crawford Manufacturing Company Stock Certificate | Document | 1891 | x | Robert S. Crawford |
| Automotive History (Box) | Crawford Tourer | Photograph | 1908 | x | M.P. Moller |
| Automotive History (Box) | Crawford Touring Home - C.A. Hyde family | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Crawford Truck - Dagmar - Miss America 1924 | Newspaper | | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Dagmar automobile information | Letter | 1956 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Ernst Motor and Supply Co. | Receipt | 1924 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Falcon Automobile | Document | 1922 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Glidden Tour of Old Cars | Photograph | 1949 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Hagerstown automobiles | XX | | | |

| | | - | | | |
|--------------------------|--|------------------|-------------|---|--------------|
| Automotive History (Box) | Hagerstown's Dagmar Automobile | Newspaper | 1960 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Hamilton Pontiac lot | Photograph | | | Raup C-6479 |
| Automotive History (Box) | Hamilton Pontiac Showroom | Photograph | | | Raup C-6479 |
| Automotive History (Box) | Hoffman Chevrolet Showroom | Photograph | | | Raup C-5366 |
| Automotive History (Box) | Hoffman Chevrolet Tow Truck | Photograph | 1952 | | Raup C-1717 |
| Automotive History (Box) | Hoffman Chevrolet, E. Washington St. | Photograph | | | Raup C-5366 |
| Automotive History (Box) | Inquiry to Central Motors, Inc. | Letter | 1957 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | International Station Wagon (2) | Photograph | 1936 | x | Moller Organ |
| Automotive History (Box) | Locomobile | Booklet | | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | M.P. Moller Motor Car Co. parts bag | Manuscript | | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | M.P. Moller Motor Car Company | Brochure | | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Martin Midget Car production Begins | Manuscript | 1930- 31 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Maryland and DC cars | Magazine Article | 1980 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Miss America 1924 in Her Dagmar | Manuscript | 1959 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Morris and Salom "Electrobat" | Letter | 1957 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | No photo of Robert S. Crawford | Letter | 1957 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Offer of collection of letters on Hagerstown automobile building | Letter | 1958 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Packard, Hudson and Essex automobiles for sale | Document | | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Patriot three-wheeled automobile | XX | 1997 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Photos and Specifications on Crawford Automobile built in Hagerstown | Document | | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | | Photograph | | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Photos and Specifications on Dagmar Automobile built in Hagerstown | Booklet | 1922 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Photos and Specifications on Dagmar Automobile built in Hagerstown (2) | Document | | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Pope-Tribune | Newspaper | 1905 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Pope-Tribune automobiles + photos | Letter | 1979 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Proposed article on Hagerstown automobiles | Letter | 1957 | x | |

| Automotive History (Box) | Renner's Garage with car | Photograph | 1920s or 1930s | x | |
|---------------------------|---|-----------------------------|-------------------|---|-----------|
| Automotive History (Box) | Request for Queen Dagmar photo | Letter | 1957 | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Robert S. Crawford | Drawing | | x | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Stayley's Garage (Maxwell Car) | Newspaper | 1916 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | Studebaker (Hagerstown Auto Sales) | Newspaper | 1916 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | The Men Behind Hagerstown's Automobile History | Document | 2003 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | View 1936 Buicks | Card | 1936 | | |
| Automotive History (Box) | When Dagmar had No Curves | Manuscript | 1951 | x | |
| Bald Pate Club | Roster of members (journal) | Manuscript | 1927 | x | |
| Ball's Bluff, Battle of | "Battles and Leaders of the Civil War" | Booklet | 1884 | x | |
| Ball's Bluff, Battle of | "Debacle at Ball's Bluff" | Manuscript | 1962 | x | Civil War |
| Ball's Bluff, Battle of | "Nation's Smallest National Cemetery" | Newspaper | 1974 | | |
| Ball's Bluff, Battle of | Centennial Ceremony (Loudoun Co. Historical Society bulletin) | Booklet | 1962 | x | |
| Ball's Bluff, Battle of | Description of battle | Letter | 1861 | | |
| Ball's Bluff, Battle of | History of the Battle of Ball's Bluff (1985 reprint) | Booklet | | | Civil War |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "A Review of 'Rambles in the Path of A Steam-Horse'" | Document | 1969 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "Album of Baltimore & Ohio R.R. Scenery" | Book | 1882 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "Book of the Royal Blue Line" | Booklet | 1907 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "Fifty Folks Aboard Last Passenger Train" | Newspaper | 1949 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "First Terminus of the Baltimore and Ohio Railroad (Ellicott City)" | Document | 1964 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "George Washington's Idea and Then Some" | Document | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "Interstate Commerce Commission Environmental Impact Statement" | Manuscript | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "Landmark in Brunswick: the B & O YMCA" | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "Nineteenth Century Railways in the State of Maryland" | Document | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "Orange Grove in 1900" | Booklet | 1971 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "Railroad land not likely to become bike path" | Photograph and Negatives | 1977 | x | |

| | 1 | | | | |
|---------------------------|---|------------------|-------------|---|----------|
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "Ride the Mainliner Special" | Document | 1967 | х | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "Roundhouse Was Built in 1891" | Newspaper | 1970 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "Story of The B & O Railroad" | Document | 1962 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The B & O Helps Win a Battle" | Magazine Article | 1962 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The B & O Railroad from 1826 to 1842" | Document | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The B & O Railroad" | Document | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The B & O Railroad: A History" | Document | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The B & O Railroad: It's Early Development 1828- 1840" | Document | 1961 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The B & O: Highlights of the First Twenty-Five Years" | Document | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The Baltimore and Ohio Railroad At Work" | Document | 1962 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The Birth of the B & O Railroad" | Document | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The Fair of the Iron Horse" | Manuscript | 1927 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The Foundation and the Early Years of the B & O Railroad" | Document | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The Growth of the B & O Railroad" | XX | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The History of the B & O From 1827 to 1861" | Document | 1959 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The History of the B & O Railroad" | Document | 1965 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The Old and The New" | XX | 1971 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The Origins of the B & O Railroad 1827-1834" | Document | 1964 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The River of History" | Booklet | 1971 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The Story of the Railroad That Grew Up" | Document | 1951 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "The Winchester & Potomac Railroad" | Document | 1960 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "Track Abandonment Plans Revive Rail Interest" | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | "Trains" | Brochure | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | 100 Shares Stock Certificate | Document | 1954 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | A Royal Blue Heritage | Book | 1974 | x | Don Wood |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Air Brake Rules; Operating Instructions | Booklet | 1957- 58 | | |

| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | B & O Bonds | Letter | 1945 | x | |
|---------------------------|---|------------|---------------|---|---------------------------|
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | B & O Man, Michael is Killed | Newspaper | 1912 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | B & O Railroad Exhibit | Brochure | 1937 | х | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | B & O Railroader | Booklet | 1972 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | B & O Trains | Photograph | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | B & O Troop Train | Photograph | | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | B&O Paw Paw Tunnel (West Virginia) | Document | | | C & Canal |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | B&O Railroad founded 1827 cover | Letter | 1938 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Baltimore & Ohio Heritage 1945-1955 | Book | | x | John Kraust - Ed Crist |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Baltimore And Potomac Railroad | Booklet | 1986 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Bill for shipment of freight (series of 2) | Document | 1896, 1897 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | C & O / B&O Passenger Services | Brochure | 1968 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Capitol Limited - Canal Boat at Miller's Bend (2) | Photograph | 1920 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Carload Freight | Booklet | 1953 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Chessie, The Sleeping Kitten | Document | 1986 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Christian Smith Death (reprint 2004) | Newspaper | 1904 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Clerks Agreement | Booklet | 1953 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Condensed Schedules of Through Trains | Brochure | 1952 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | CSX: Transportation Supermarket | Booklet | 1985 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Death of John H. Tegmeyer | Newspaper | 1901 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Dedication Transportation Museum | Document | 1953 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Dining Cars | Document | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Edward Magalis Killed On Railroad | Newspaper | 1901 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Ellicott City, MD | Photograph | | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Exhibit of the B&O Railroad at the National Antietam Commemoration | Brochure | 1937 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Fire Damaged B&O Railroad Bridge at Harper's Ferry | Newspaper | 1956 | | |

| | | | | | · |
|---------------------------|---|-----------------------------|------|---|----------------------------|
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | First Day Issue - 125th Anniversary | Envelope | 1952 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | First Day Issue (6) | Envelope | 1952 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | From Harpers Ferry to Winchester (shipping receipt) | Receipt | 1898 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | From Piedmont - One Car Coal | Receipt | 1877 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Hagerstown Station (2) | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | He Worried the B & O (George T. Gambrill) | Newspaper | 1902 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Historic Harpers Ferry on the Baltimore & Ohio | Brochure | | x | Civil War |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | History of Relay, MD and the Thomas Viaduct | Booklet | 1984 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Holly Tree by the Tracks | Postcard | 1953 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Information on B & O Railroad | Letter | 1975 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Last Passenger Train out of Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1949 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Main Line (notebook of maps of main route) | Manuscript | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Martinsburg, WV | Photograph and Negatives | | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Miller, WV | Postcard | 1950 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | National Limited | Postcard | | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | National Limited - Special Service Features | Card | | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | New Bridge | Newspaper | 1893 | | Harpers Ferry, WV (Box) |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | New York and Washington Schedules | Document | 1937 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Oldest Engineer Dead - Christian Smith | Newspaper | 1904 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Oldest Engineman - Christian Smith | Newspaper | 2002 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Paw Paw Railroad Station (WV) | Photograph | 1981 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Photos and text (3) | Booklet | 1960 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | President Harding's Funeral | Document | 1923 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Railroad and Old Rt. 340: Weverton to Knoxville | Photograph | 1941 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Railway logos | Document | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Relay Station and Thomas Viaduct | Document | 1965 | x | Richard Van Lill |

| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Relief Department | Booklet | 1908 | x | |
|--|--|---|------------------------------|-------------|--------------|
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Repairing Burned Harpers Ferry Bridge (2) | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Scenic Route to the Nation's Capital | Booklet | 1949 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Shipping to Keedysville (3) + 1901 & 1906 | Receipt | 1898 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Stock Certificate | Document | 1925 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Text and photos for trip from New York to Chicago | Booklet | 1935 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | The B & O Railroad Company (blank stock certificate) | Document | 1827 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | The B & O Railroad Company (filled out stock certificate) | Document | 1904 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | The B & O Transportation Museum" | XX | | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | The Best and Only (NRB) | Manuscript | 2003 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | The Fair of the Iron Horse, B & O Railroad Centenary | Document | 1927 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | The Mt. Airy and B&O Story | Book | | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | The New Columbian | Booklet | 1949 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | The New Columbian (2) | Document | 1949 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | The Story of the York (locomotive) | Brochure | 1937 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Thomas Eagan - Baltimore Street watchman | Newspaper | 1919 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | To Cumberland and Beyond (NRB) | Manuscript | 1989 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Twenty BBLs of Flour | Receipt | 1869 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Two tickets to Brunswick, MD | Mixed Material | 1954 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Washington Co. Railroad (B&O) Abandonment | Document | 1977 | | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Weverton - Point of Rocks Tunnel | Compact Disk | | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Weverton, MD | Photograph and Negatives | 1940 | x | |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad | Union Captain - Guarding - The B&O | Manuscript | 2016 | | Steve French |
| Baltimore, MD | Baltimore in the Civil War | Booklet | | | Civil War |
| Baptismal Records | Baptismal Records of Jerusalem Lutheran and Reformed Church 1768-1863, Berks Co., PA | Booklet | 1959 | | |
| Baptismal Records | Certificate of Baptism - Sadie Parsons | Document | | | 1 |
| Baltimore & Ohio Railroad Baltimore & Ohio Railroad Baltimore & Ohio Railroad Baltimore & Ohio Railroad Baltimore & Ohio Railroad Baltimore, MD | Two tickets to Brunswick, MD Washington Co. Railroad (B&O) Abandonment Weverton - Point of Rocks Tunnel Weverton, MD Union Captain - Guarding - The B&O Baltimore in the Civil War Baptismal Records of Jerusalem Lutheran and Reformed | Document Compact Disk Photograph and Negatives Manuscript Booklet Booklet | 1954 1977 1940 2016 | x x x | |

| Γ | I | D | ſ | 1 | r |
|-------------------|---|------------------|-------------|---|----------------|
| Baptismal Records | Fraktur of Henriette Fischach (birth record) | Document | 1814 | | |
| Baptismal Records | Rev. John Craig Baptismal Records 1740-1749 | Booklet | 1975 | | |
| Barton, Clara | "A Report on the Activities of Clara Barton" | Manuscript | 1973 | | |
| Barton, Clara | "A Tribute to Clara Barton" | Manuscript | 1979 | | |
| Barton, Clara | "American's Florence Nightingale" | Magazine Article | 1969 | | |
| Barton, Clara | "Angel of Mercy" | Newspaper | | | |
| Barton, Clara | "Biographical Sketch" | Manuscript | 1979 | | |
| Barton, Clara | "Clara Barton and The American Red Cross" | Document | | | |
| Barton, Clara | "Clara Barton's Mercy Ship" | Magazine Article | 1963 | | |
| Barton, Clara | "Historian claims new hospital site" | Newspaper | | | |
| Barton, Clara | "The American Red Cross" | Document | | | |
| Barton, Clara | "The Location of the Clara Barton Hospital at Antietam" | Manuscript | 1971 | | |
| Barton, Clara | Barton family name | Letter | 1979 | | |
| Barton, Clara | Clara Barton | Newspaper | 1982 | | |
| Barton, Clara | Clara Barton (official national park handbook) | Book | 1981 | | |
| Barton, Clara | Clara Barton Monument Dedication | Document | 1979 | | |
| Barton, Clara | Clara Barton program in front of monument | Photograph | | x | |
| Barton, Clara | Dr. Jack H. & Louise Beach Ley - Dan Creamer | Photograph | | | |
| Barton, Clara | Life of Clara Barton | Brochure | 1961 | | |
| Barton, Clara | requests for Clara Barton books | Letter | 1975 | | |
| Barton, Clara | Rev. Richard Rodes sermon | Manuscript | 1979 | | |
| Baseball | Baltimore Orioles Score Book (AAA) | Booklet | 1944 | х | |
| Baseball | Blue Ridge League Stadium | Manuscript | 1989 | | Cracker Barrel |
| Baseball | Fred "Dutch" Dorman & Billy Southworth | Photograph | 1952 | x | |
| Baseball | Hagerstown Blue Ridge League Team | Manuscript | 1926 | | Police Review |
| Baseball | Hagerstown Braves | Photograph | 1950- 51 | x | |

| | - | 1 | | 1 |
|--|---|--|---|---|
| Hagerstown Braves | Document | 1983 | x | |
| Hagerstown Owls | Photograph | 1954 | | Raup C-2453 |
| | Photograph | 1978-79 | х | |
| | Brochure | 1944 | Х | |
| Official Program Hagerstown Baseball | Document | 1942 | Х | Hagerstown Owls |
| Phil Petry Top Pitcher in Independent League | Newspaper | 1966 | | |
| Samuel B. Rainey, Ex-Baseball Player Dies | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| | Magazine Article | 0047 | | |
| When Willie Mays said Hey to Hub City Hagerstown Owls | Document | 2017 | | Interstate League Wikipedia |
| Hagerstown Owls | Photograph | 1954 | | RAUP C-2453 |
| Maryland State Baseball Convention | Newspaper | 1867 | | |
| "Barnhart carved own niche in big leagues" | Newspaper | 1980 | | |
| "Brunswick's storied baseball past lives" | Newspaper | 1996 | | |
| "Class D, Blue Ridge League, The Early Years 1915- 1918 | Manuscript | 1999 | | |
| "Info Sought on Rare Baseball Cards" | Document | | | |
| "The Hagerstown Braves" | Document | 1952 | x | |
| 1945-46-47-48 Hagerstown Owls Score cards | Booklet | | x | |
| Baseball Judge Landis - Mrs. Hamilton | Photograph | 1294 | x | J.V. Jamison, Jr. |
| Baseball teams | Photograph | old | x | |
| Baseball teams | XX | | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Blue Ridge had three men when Pennsy 9's met | Newspaper | 1918 | | |
| Blue Ridge League - The Mysterious War Torn Season | Manuscript | 1918 | | |
| Blue Ridge League 1920 (Baseball Class D) | Booklet | 2000 | x | |
| Blue Ridge League Annual Dinner (2) | Photograph | 1948 | x | J.V. Jamison, Jr. |
| Blue Ridge League, Charles R. "Sandy" Sandbower | Newspaper | 1957 | | |
| Bob Robertson - Pittsburgh Pirates | Document | 2004 | | |
| | Hagerstown Owls Hagerstown Owls Scorecard (2) Official Program Hagerstown Baseball Phil Petry Top Pitcher in Independent League Samuel B. Rainey, Ex-Baseball Player Dies When Willie Mays said Hey to Hub City Hagerstown Owls Maryland State Baseball Convention "Barnhart carved own niche in big leagues" "Class D, Blue Ridge League, The Early Years 1915-1918 "Info Sought on Rare Baseball Cards" "The Hagerstown Braves" 1945-46-47-48 Hagerstown Owls Score cards Baseball Judge Landis - Mrs. Hamilton Baseball teams Blue Ridge League - The Mysterious War Torn Season Blue Ridge League 1920 (Baseball Class D) Blue Ridge League, Charles R. "Sandy" Sandbower | Hagerstown Owls Photograph Hagerstown Owls Photograph Hagerstown Owls Brochure Hagerstown Owls Scorecard (2) Document Official Program Hagerstown Baseball Document Phill Petry Top Pitcher in Independent League Newspaper Samuel B. Rainey, Ex-Baseball Player Dies Magazine Article When Willie Mays said Hey to Hub City Magazine Article Hagerstown Owls Document Hagerstown Owls Photograph Maryland State Baseball Convention Newspaper "Barnhart carved own niche in big leagues" Newspaper "Class D, Blue Ridge League, The Early Years 1915- Manuscript "Info Sought on Rare Baseball Cards" Document "The Hagerstown Braves" Document 1945-46-47-48 Hagerstown Owls Score cards Booklet Baseball Judge Landis - Mrs. Hamilton Photograph Baseball teams XX Blue Ridge had three men when Pennsy 9's met Manuscript Blue Ridge League - The Mysterious War Torn Season Manuscript Blue Ridge League 1920 (Baseball Class D) Bhotograph Blue Ridge League Annual Dinner (2) Photograph </td <td>Hagerstown Braves1983Hagerstown OwlsPhotographHagerstown OwlsPhotographHagerstown OwlsBrochureHagerstown Owls Scorecard (2)DocumentOfficial Program Hagerstown BaseballDocumentPhil Petry Top Pitcher in Independent LeagueNewspaperSamuel B. Rainey, Ex-Baseball Player DiesMagazine ArticleWhen Willie Mays said Hey to Hub CityMagazine ArticleHagerstown OwlsDocumentVagerstown OwlsDocumentWagerstown OwlsDocumentHagerstown OwlsDocumentWagerstown OwlsDocumentHagerstown OwlsNewspaperHagerstown OwlsNewspaperHagerstown OwlsNewspaperHagerstown OwlsNewspaperBrunswick's storied baseball past lives*Newspaper"Brunswick's storied baseball past lives*Newspaper"Class D. Blue Ridge League, The Early Years 1915-Manuscript1918Document15521945-46-47-48 Hagerstown Owls Score cardsBookletBaseball Judge Landis - Mrs. HamiltonPhotographBaseball teamsXX1918Blue Ridge League - The Mysterious War Torn SeasonManuscriptBlue Ridge League 4.00 (Baseball Class D)BookletBlue Ridge League 4.00 (Baseball Class D)BookletBlue Ridge League 4.00 (Baseball Class D)BookletBlue Ridge League 4.00 (Baseball Class D)PhotographBlue Ridge League 4.00 (Baseball Class D)BookletBlue Ridge League 4.00 (Bas</td> <td>Hagerstown Braves1983xHagerstown OwlsPhotograph1954Hagerstown OwlsPhotograph1978-79XHagerstown Owls Scorecard (2)Brochure1978-79XOfficial Program Hagerstown BaseballDocument1942XPhil Petry Top Pitcher in Independent LeagueNewspaper1966Samuel B. Rainey, Ex-Baseball Player DiesNewspaper1958When Willie Mays said Hey to Hub CityMagazine Article2017Hagerstown OwlsDocument2019Hagerstown OwlsPhotograph1954Maryland State Baseball ConventionNewspaper1980"Brunswick's storied baseball past lives"Newspaper1996"Info Sought on Rare Baseball Cards"Document1952.x1945-46-47-48 Hagerstown Owls Score cardsBooklet1945-46-47-48 Hagerstown Owls Score cardsBookletBaseball teamsXXBaseball teamsManuscript1918Bue Ridge League - The Mysterious War Tom SeasonManuscript1918Blue Ridge League - The Mysterious War Tom SeasonManuscript1918Blue Ridge League - The Mysterious War Tom SeasonManuscript1918Blue Ridge League - The Mysterious War Tom S</td> | Hagerstown Braves1983Hagerstown OwlsPhotographHagerstown OwlsPhotographHagerstown OwlsBrochureHagerstown Owls Scorecard (2)DocumentOfficial Program Hagerstown BaseballDocumentPhil Petry Top Pitcher in Independent LeagueNewspaperSamuel B. Rainey, Ex-Baseball Player DiesMagazine ArticleWhen Willie Mays said Hey to Hub CityMagazine ArticleHagerstown OwlsDocumentVagerstown OwlsDocumentWagerstown OwlsDocumentHagerstown OwlsDocumentWagerstown OwlsDocumentHagerstown OwlsNewspaperHagerstown OwlsNewspaperHagerstown OwlsNewspaperHagerstown OwlsNewspaperBrunswick's storied baseball past lives*Newspaper"Brunswick's storied baseball past lives*Newspaper"Class D. Blue Ridge League, The Early Years 1915-Manuscript1918Document15521945-46-47-48 Hagerstown Owls Score cardsBookletBaseball Judge Landis - Mrs. HamiltonPhotographBaseball teamsXX1918Blue Ridge League - The Mysterious War Torn SeasonManuscriptBlue Ridge League 4.00 (Baseball Class D)BookletBlue Ridge League 4.00 (Baseball Class D)BookletBlue Ridge League 4.00 (Baseball Class D)BookletBlue Ridge League 4.00 (Baseball Class D)PhotographBlue Ridge League 4.00 (Baseball Class D)BookletBlue Ridge League 4.00 (Bas | Hagerstown Braves1983xHagerstown OwlsPhotograph1954Hagerstown OwlsPhotograph1978-79XHagerstown Owls Scorecard (2)Brochure1978-79XOfficial Program Hagerstown BaseballDocument1942XPhil Petry Top Pitcher in Independent LeagueNewspaper1966Samuel B. Rainey, Ex-Baseball Player DiesNewspaper1958When Willie Mays said Hey to Hub CityMagazine Article2017Hagerstown OwlsDocument2019Hagerstown OwlsPhotograph1954Maryland State Baseball ConventionNewspaper1980"Brunswick's storied baseball past lives"Newspaper1996"Info Sought on Rare Baseball Cards"Document1952.x1945-46-47-48 Hagerstown Owls Score cardsBooklet1945-46-47-48 Hagerstown Owls Score cardsBookletBaseball teamsXXBaseball teamsManuscript1918Bue Ridge League - The Mysterious War Tom SeasonManuscript1918Blue Ridge League - The Mysterious War Tom SeasonManuscript1918Blue Ridge League - The Mysterious War Tom SeasonManuscript1918Blue Ridge League - The Mysterious War Tom S |

| Baseball (Box) | Boonsboro Yellowjackets | Photograph | 1946- 54 | | |
|----------------|--|-----------------------------|------------------|---|-------------------|
| Baseball (Box) | Connie Mack - Earl Mack | Photograph | 1944 | x | J.V. Jamison, Jr. |
| Baseball (Box) | Connie Mack, owner of Philadelphia Athletes | Photograph | 1943 | x | |
| Baseball (Box) | Cumberland in Middle Atlantic League | Document | | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Disposition of funds, Independent League Clubs | Document | 1950's- 1980s | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Fifth Annual All-Star Game (Major League) | Document | 1937 | x | |
| Baseball (Box) | General Admission - Hagerstown Suns ticket | Mixed Material | 2005 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | General Admission ticket (2) | Mixed Material | 2003 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Hagersotwn Suns 25th Anniversary | Newspaper | 2005 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Hagerstown in Middle Atlantic League | Document | | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Hagerstown Owls - team picture, 1949 | Newspaper | 1999 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Hagerstown Owls vs. Wilmington | Photograph | 1941 | x | |
| Baseball (Box) | Hagerstown Suns | Document | 1986 | x | |
| Baseball (Box) | Hagerstown Suns | Booklet | 1999 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Hagerstown Suns - Reserved - Eastern League ticket | Mixed Material | 1991 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Hagerstown Suns (2) | Photograph | 2005 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Hagerstown Suns Baseball Cards (25) | XX | 1988 | | Star |
| Baseball (Box) | Hagerstown Suns Program | Document | 2002 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Hagerstown Suns Roster and Scorebook | Document | 1981 | x | |
| Baseball (Box) | Hagerstown Suns ticket (2) | Manuscript | 2006 | | New York Mets |
| Baseball (Box) | Harrystown Baseball Team | Photograph and Negatives | | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Baseball (Box) | Historic Johnstown Stadium May Be Demolished | Newspaper | 2002 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | John Nicodemus Wilson | Document | 1913 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Mike Draper - New York Mets | Newspaper | 1993 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Mt. Briar Baseball Club (2) | Photograph | | x | |
| Baseball (Box) | Picture of Hagerstown Baseball Club in 1916 | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| L | 1 | | | | |

| Baseball (Box) | Pinesburg Baseball Team | Photograph and Negatives | 1949 | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
|----------------|---|-----------------------------|-------------|---|-------------------|
| | | - | 1010 | ^ | |
| Baseball (Box) | Season Pass - Blue Ridge League | Card | 1929 | x | J.V. Jamison, Jr. |
| Baseball (Box) | Sharpsburg Bluebirds | Manuscript | 2001 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Site of Blue Ridge League Diamond | Photograph | | x | |
| Baseball (Box) | South End Baseball Club scorecard | Card | 1959 | x | |
| Baseball (Box) | South End Team | Photograph | | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Sunday Baseball vs. Blue Law | Manuscript | 2001 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | Suns Baseball | Document | 2003 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | The Boys of the Blue Ridge (League) | Manuscript | 1915- 20 | | |
| Baseball (Box) | The first decade of interstate league baseball | Book | 1948 | x | |
| Baseball (Box) | West End Baseball Team | Photograph and Negatives | | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Baseball (Box) | World Championship Ticket - Shibe Park | Card | 1930 | x | J.V. Jamison, Jr. |
| Beard's Church | "Beard Family Left Europe to Enjoy Religious Freedom" | Newspaper | | | |
| Beard's Church | "Beard's Church Was First Church Built Here by Settlers" | Newspaper | | | |
| Beard's Church | "Exorcism Practiced in Original Beard's Church" | Newspaper | 1936 | | |
| Beard's Church | "History of Beard's Church" | Manuscript | | | |
| Beard's Church | "Original Beard's Church" | Newspaper | | | |
| Beard's Church | "Sketch of the Life and Death of George Beard" | Newspaper | 1873 | | |
| Beard's Church | "The History of St. Peter's German Evangelical Lutheran | Booklet | 1946 | | |
| Beard's Church | Church" - re-dedication service 200th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1950 | | |
| Beard's Church | 250th Anniversary | Booklet | 1993 | | |
| Beard's Church | 250th Anniversary (2) | Booklet | 1993 | | |
| Beard's Church | Beard's Church | Document | 1906 | | |
| Beard's Church | Beard's Church | Newspaper | | | |
| Beard's Church | Beard's Church (series of 4) | Newspaper | | | |
| Beard's Church | Church Directory | Booklet | 1996 | | |

| | | | 1 | | ì |
|-----------------|---|------------------|------|---|-----------------------|
| Beard's Church | Dedication of educational wing of St. Peter's (Beard's) Lutheran Church | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Beard's Church | History of Beard's Church | Brochure | | | |
| Beard's Church | History of Beard's Church | Document | | | |
| Beard's Church | Quarterly | Manuscript | 1975 | | |
| Beard's Church | Re-Dedication of Beard's Church | Newspaper | 1892 | x | |
| Beard's Church | Rededication services at Beard's Church | Newspaper | 1946 | | |
| Beard's Church | Series about Washington Co. historic treasures | Magazine Article | | | |
| Beaver Creek | Beautiful Beaver Creek | Manuscript | 1994 | | |
| | | Booklet | | | |
| Beaver Creek | Beaver Creek Concrete Corps | | 1944 | | |
| Beaver Creek | Genealogy of the Newcomer Family | Book | 1889 | х | Hagerstown Imprint |
| Beaver Creek | History of Beaver Creek | Mixed Material | 2006 | | Doub's Mill |
| Beaver Creek | St. Matthew's Lutheran Church | Document | 1975 | | |
| Beaver Creek | Beaver Creek Concrete Corp. | Booklet | | | |
| Bedford Co., PA | "A Glimpse of the Foot" | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Bedford Co., PA | "Gunsmiths and Gunmakers of Bedford and Somerset Cos., PA 1770-1900" | Booklet | 1983 | | |
| Bedford Co., PA | "Index to Bedford County, PA. Wills 1771-1900" | Booklet | 1983 | | |
| Bedford Co., PA | "Tales From The Allegheny Foothills | Booklet | 1975 | | |
| Bedford Co., PA | 1790 Bedford Co., PA Census | Booklet | | | |
| Bedford Co., PA | Bedford and Cumberland Turnpike Road Company | Document | 1843 | х | Authorizing Act |
| Bedford Co., PA | Bedford County Gunsmiths & Gunmakers | Booklet | 1979 | х | |
| Bedford Co., PA | Court House and Civil War Monument | Postcard | | x | |
| Bedford Co., PA | Early Distillers of Bedford Co., PA | Booklet | 1985 | | |
| Bedford Co., PA | Early Occupations of Bedford Co., PA People | Booklet | 1984 | | |
| Bedford Co., PA | Listing of Inhabitants in 1776 | Booklet | 1987 | | |
| Bedford Co., PA | Rockhill Furnace map and story | Document | | | |
| Bedford Co., PA | Southwestern PA Heritage Preservation Commission | Brochure | 1993 | | |

| Tavern Keepers and Innkeepers | Booklet | 1986 | | |
|--|--|--|---|---|
| Unrecorded Bible Records | Booklet | 1987 | | |
| Eyewitness Account of Antietam | Newspaper | 2015 | | 125th Infantry |
| Belinda Springs | Newspaper | 1950s | | |
| Daniel Schnebly's advertisement (re-typed) | Document | 1832 | | |
| Hotel and Springhouse (2) | Photograph | | x | |
| Inquiry on Belinda Springs | Letter | 1975 | | |
| | Newspaper | | | |
| Sharpsburg Enterprise | | 1878 | | |
| Benevola | XX | | | |
| "Belle Boyd: Southern Spy of the Shenandoah" | Booklet | | | |
| "Information Guide to WV Eastern Panhandle" | Booklet | | | |
| "Interesting Civil War Episode" | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| "The Adam Stephen Memorial Project" | Document | | | |
| 1798 House and Slave Tax | Booklet | 2003 | | |
| A Confederate Officer's Love for the Ladies (Harry Gilmor) | Newspaper | 2002 | | |
| An Old Soldier - J.W. Hampton | Newspaper | 1908 | | |
| Andrew Jackson - born in Berkeley Co. (?) | Newspaper | 1905 | | |
| Annual Meeting of Garden Club | Brochure | 1980 | | |
| Battle of Hainesville | Newspaper | 1861 | | |
| Battle of Hainesville | Newspaper | 1900 | | Civil War |
| Belle Boyd | Newspaper | 1893 | | Civil War |
| Berkeley Co. | Мар | | | |
| Berkeley Co. and Martinsburg in the Civil War | Booklet | 1961 | | |
| Berkeley Co. Confederates - Co. D, 2nd Virginia Inf. | Newspaper | 1899 | | Civil War |
| Berkeley Co. Historical Society "Berkeley County Voices"; Belle Boyd | Newsletter | 1999 | | Civil War |
| Berkeley Co. Historical Society Calendar | Calendar | 1993 | | |
| | Unrecorded Bible Records Eyewitness Account of Antietam Belinda Springs Daniel Schnebly's advertisement (re-typed) Hotel and Springhouse (2) Inquiry on Belinda Springs Sharpsburg Enterprise Benevola "Belle Boyd: Southern Spy of the Shenandoah" "Information Guide to WV Eastern Panhandle" "Interesting Civil War Episode" "The Adam Stephen Memorial Project" 1798 House and Slave Tax A Confederate Officer's Love for the Ladies (Harry Gilmor) An Old Soldier - J.W. Hampton Andrew Jackson - born in Berkeley Co. (?) Annual Meeting of Garden Club Battle of Hainesville Belle Boyd Berkeley Co. Berkeley Co. Berkeley Co. Berkeley Co. And Martinsburg in the Civil War Berkeley Co. Historical Society "Berkeley County Voices"; Belle Boyd | Tavern Keepers and Innkeepers Booklet Unrecorded Bible Records Booklet Eyewitness Account of Antietam Newspaper Belinda Springs Newspaper Daniel Schnebly's advertisement (re-typed) Document Hotel and Springhouse (2) Photograph Inquiry on Belinda Springs Letter Benevola XX "Belle Boyd: Southern Spy of the Shenandoah" Booklet "Information Guide to WV Eastern Panhandle" Booklet "Interesting Civil War Episode" Newspaper The Adam Stephen Memorial Project* Document 1798 House and Slave Tax Booklet A Confederate Officer's Love for the Ladies (Harry Gilmor) Newspaper Andrew Jackson - born in Berkeley Co. (?) Newspaper Andrew Jackson - born in Berkeley Co. (?) Newspaper Battle of Hainesville Newspaper Battle of Hainesville Newspaper Berkeley Co. Map Berkeley Co. Map Berkeley Co. Historical Society "Berkeley County War Newspaper Berkeley Co. Newspaper Berkeley Co. Newspaper | Tavern Keepers and Innkeepers 1986 Unrecorded Bible Records Booklet 1987 Eyewitness Account of Antietam Newspaper 2015 Belinda Springs Newspaper 1950s Daniel Schnebly's advertisement (re-typed) Document 1832 Hotel and Springhouse (2) Photograph 1875 Inquiry on Belinda Springs Letter 1975 Sharpsburg Enterprise Newspaper 1878 Benevola XX 1878 ''Information Guide to WV Eastern Panhandle' Booklet 1929 ''Interesting Civil War Episode'' Newspaper 1929 'The Adam Stephen Memorial Project' Document 1929 ''Interesting Civil War Episode'' Document 2002 A Confederate Officer's Love for the Ladies (Harry Gilmor) Newspaper 1908 Andrew Jackson - born in Berkeley Co. (?) Newspaper 1906 Battle of Hainesville Newspaper 1900 Belle Boyd Newspaper 1833 Berkeley Co. Map 1833 Berkeley Co. Map 1961 Berkeley Co. Sociely "Berkeley County Voices"; Belle Newspaper 1899 | Tavern Keepers and Innkeepers 1986 Unrecorded Bible Records Booklet 1987 Eyewitness Account of Antietam Newspaper 2015 Belinda Springs Newspaper 1950s Daniel Schnebly's advertisement (re-typed) Document 1832 Hotel and Springhouse (2) Photograph x Inquiry on Belinda Springs Letter 1975 Sharpsburg Enterprise Newspaper 1878 Benevola XX 1 'Information Guide to WV Eastern Panhandle" Booklet 1 'Information Guide to WV Eastern Panhandle" Document 1929 'Interesting Civil War Episode" Newspaper 1929 'Interesting Civil War Episode" Newspaper 2003 A Confederate Officer's Love for the Ladies (Harry Gilmor) Newspaper 1908 Andrew Jackson - born in Berkeley Co. (?) Newspaper 1900 Andrew Jackson - born in Berkeley Co. (?) Newspaper 1900 Battle of Hainesville Newspaper 1900 Belle Boyd Newspaper 1900 Betkeley Co. Map 1961 Berkeley Co. Map 1983 Berkeley Co. Socklet 1961 Berkeley Co. Newspaper |

| Berkeley Co., WV | Berkeley Co. newspapers rescued | Newspaper | 1927 | | |
|------------------|--|------------------|------|---|----------------------|
| Berkeley Co., WV | Brochure on Gen. Adam Stephen | Booklet | 1975 | | Mish, Mary Vernon |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Brochure on Gen. Adam Stephen House | Brochure | | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Brochure on Morgan Cabin | Brochure | | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Canister Shot - Civil War | Newspaper | 1901 | | Civil War |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Capt. E.G. Alburtis - Cleark of the Court | Newspaper | 1889 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Capture of Col. Sir Percy Wyndham | Newspaper | 1910 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Capture of North Mountain Depot | Newspaper | 1899 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Daniel Staubs obit | Newspaper | 1910 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Death of Belle Boyd | Newspaper | 1900 | | Civil War |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Death of Jacob Hoke | Newspaper | 1886 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Federals on Safe Road - Battle of Bunker Hill | Newspaper | 2005 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Film - "Catching Up with Yesterday"(3) | Postcard | | х | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Funeral of Dr. James P. Carter | Newspaper | 1913 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Generals Daniel Morgan, Adam Stephens, Drake Graves | Newspaper | 1900 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Hedgesville and The Civil War | Booklet | 1984 | | Civil War |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Historic Districts and Properties of Berkeley Co. | Book | 2002 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Historical Sites | Brochure | | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | History of Southwood Plantation | Magazine Article | 2000 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Hon. Charles J. Faulkner by George Alfred Townsend | Newspaper | 1873 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | House and Garden Tour Program | Booklet | 1967 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Letter from James W. West | Newspaper | 1911 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Little Georgetown | Newspaper | 1886 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Martinsburg Militia Units - 1859 | Newspaper | 1910 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Martinsburg, WV | Newspaper | 1892 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | My War Experiences by Charles E. Lockhart | Newspaper | 1884 | | |

| | | - | | 0 | · |
|---------------------------|--|--------------|-------|---|---------------------------|
| Berkeley Co., WV | Newsletter | Booklet | 1991 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Pictorial Parade | Book | 1976 | x | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Sword of General Richard B. Garnett | Newspaper | 1905 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | To Gen. Grant from P.H. Sheridan (re-typed) | Document | 1864 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | To honor General (William) Drake (3) | Newspaper | 1910 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Tourism brochure | Brochure | | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Watkins Ferry Road | Newspaper | 2001 | | |
| Berkeley Co., WV | When the War in the South Ended | Newspaper | 1899 | | Civil War |
| Berkeley Co., WV | Windewald sold | Newspaper | 1910 | | |
| Bible Records (Box) | Numerous copies of Family Bibles | Document | | | |
| Bierly, William C. (Box) | "Good Old Days" of Funkstown written by William C. Bierly | XX | | | Funkstown |
| Biggs, Dr. Augustin (Box) | Biggs / Shealy Collection (box) | XX | | | |
| Biggs, Dr. Augustin (Box) | Collection of Dr. Augustin Biggs (box) | XX | | | |
| | | Brochure | | | |
| Black History | African American Heritage Guides | | 2016 | | |
| Black History | Blacks and the Confederate Army | Document | 1992 | | Mike Stanfield |
| Black History | Dean's Charge | Document | 2015 | | Pennington, James W.C. |
| | | Newspaper | | | |
| Black History | Dixie Golf Course | | 1930 | | |
| | | XX | | | |
| Black History | Doleman Balck Hertiage Museum | Description | 2017 | | Jonathan Street |
| | | Document | | | |
| Black History | Jacob Wheaton | Photograph | | | |
| Dlock Liston | Josep Milesten - Herristt Meyley Whesten | i netegiapii | | | |
| Black History | Jacob Wheaton - Harriett Moxley Wheaton | Document | 400.4 | | |
| Black History | Moxlet's Band | | 1994 | | Alecia Conner |
| | | Newspaper | | | |
| Black History | Moxley's Band | Maria | 1875 | | |
| | | Newspaper | 10.10 | | |
| Black History | Old Slave Block Still Here | Booklet | 1949 | | |
| Black History | Opening Doors- Tolson's Chapel | | 2014 | | Sharpsburg, MD |
| | | Photograph | | | |
| Black History | Slave Block | Nec | 4075 | | |
| Black History | Moxley's Band | Newspaper | 1875 | | |
| | | | | | |

| Black History | Dixie Golf Course | Newspaper | 1930 | | |
|-------------------------|---|------------|------|---|------------------|
| | | | | | |
| Black History | Where Debris was Cleared Away | Photograph | 1964 | х | Jonathan Street |
| Black History | Sheriff's Sale | Newspaper | 1858 | | Andrew Hogmire |
| Black History | Maryland's African-American Travel Guide | Booklet | 2019 | | |
| Black History | Maryland's Underground Railroad | Booklet | 2019 | | |
| Black History | Clear Spring: Black Veterans - Civil War | Book | 2018 | | Jack M. Ebersole |
| Black History (2 Boxes) | Black History & Black Cemeteries | XX | | | |
| Black History (Box) | "Black Family Owned and Occupied" | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Black History (Box) | "John Brown's Cave" and the Underground Railroad (Nebraska) | Manuscript | 2002 | | |
| Black History (Box) | "Slaves Passed Through Here" | Newspaper | 1978 | | |
| Black History (Box) | "The Underground Railroad" | Brochure | 1995 | | |
| Black History (Box) | 1860 Black Census for Washington Co., MD | Manuscript | | | |
| Black History (Box) | 1860 Black Census for Washington Co., MD | Manuscript | | | |
| Black History (Box) | A History of Slavery in Washington County by Sherry Hoover | Document | 1968 | | |
| Black History (Box) | A Look at Negro Leadership and Politics | Document | 1968 | | |
| Black History (Box) | African American Freedom in the U.S.A. | Book | 2005 | | |
| Black History (Box) | African Americans in 19th Century Indiana Co. (PA) | Document | | | |
| Black History (Box) | African Americans in Pennsylvania in 1850 | Document | | | |
| Black History (Box) | African Americans in the Military (journal) | Manuscript | 1991 | | |
| Black History (Box) | African Ironmaking-Culture Among Ironworkers | Manuscript | 1991 | | Jean Libby |
| Black History (Box) | Beneath the Legend of the Underground Railroad | Newspaper | 2004 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Black History in MD | Book | | | |
| Black History (Box) | Black History Sequences | Document | 1976 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Black Population in Washington County | Document | 1997 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Book Sheds Light on Slaver | Newspaper | 1978 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Colored Woman Dies (Eveline Shelton) | Newspaper | 1936 | | |

| | | - | | | |
|---------------------|--|------------------|---------------|---|-----------|
| Black History (Box) | Commemoration of Christiana Riot | Document | 1911 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Confederate States War Department Pass | Document | 1864 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Cultural Lancascapes of African-Americans | Manuscript | 2007 | | Slavery |
| Black History (Box) | Delaney Gets His Due | Newspaper | 1997 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Desertion Rate Among U.S. Colored Troops of Maryland | Document | | | |
| Black History (Box) | Documenting the Past | Newspaper | 1994 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Final Report - Maryland Commission on Negro History & Culture | Book | 1971 | x | |
| Black History (Box) | First Black History | Newspaper | 1972 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Frederick Douglass always knew he was to be free | Magazine Article | | | |
| Black History (Box) | Frederick Douglass the Abolitionist | Document | 1970 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Freed Slave to be memorialized | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Freedom Permits issued to 224 former slaves of Washington Co., MD | Manuscript | | | |
| Black History (Box) | Fugitive Slave from Harpers Ferry at Auburn (NY) | Newspaper | 1860 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Grandma - Mrs. Eliza Miles | Booklet | | | |
| Black History (Box) | Harmon Hotel (226 N. Jonathan St.) | Photograph | | | |
| Black History (Box) | Heritage Preservation Project - Jonathan Street | Document | 2002 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Homecoming Keeps this Church Alive (Tolson Chapel) | Newspaper | | | |
| Black History (Box) | Houses built over Black Cemetery (deed) | Mixed Material | 1897- 1982 | | |
| Black History (Box) | In the Aftermath of Glory | Document | 1993 | | Civil War |
| Black History (Box) | Isiah T. Hatton (1888-1921) | Brochure | 2000 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Jonathan Street - Historic Property Survey | Document | 2002 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Jonathan Street name change | Letter | 1968 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Journal of Negro History | Document | | | |
| Black History (Box) | Location Moxley Band Rehearsal Hall | Document | 2000 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Mary Mallory - former slave | Newspaper | 2005 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Maryland in Liberia | Manuscript | | | |

| Black History (Box) | Maryland State Colonization Society | Manuscript | 1959 | x | Liberia |
|--|--|--|---------------|---|------------------------|
| Black History (Box) | Military Atlas of Civil War, etc. | Document | | | |
| Black History (Box) | Minutes of Hagerstown Bi-Racial Commission | Document | 1965- 1967 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Moxley Band USCT | Manuscript | 1991 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Moxley's Band (2) | Newspaper | 1879 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Murrat vs. University of Maryland Law School | Book | 2002 | | James F. Adomanis |
| Black History (Box) | Nancy Campbell (1813-1892) by Richard Clem | Document | | | Slavery |
| Black History (Box) | Negro History 1865-1919 | Document | 1969 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Negro Military Personnel in the 19th Century | Booklet | 1973 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Negro Soldiers in the Civil War | Booklet | 1969 | x | |
| Black History (Box) | Negroes Who Owned Slaves | Booklet | 1912 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Odd Fellows Hall | Photograph | 1940 | x | |
| Black History (Box) | Pass All Negros (sp) - Frederick, MD | Document | 1863 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Patriot Slave | Manuscript | 2008 | | Oscar Marion |
| Black History (Box) | Pension application file | Document | 1866- 1891 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Portrait of Yarrow Mamout | Manuscript | 2004 | | Pleasant Valley, MD |
| Black History (Box) | Tabular Analysis of the records of U.S. Colored Troops | Booklet | 1973 | | |
| Black History (Box) | The African American Experience in MD | Newspaper | 1997 | | |
| Black History (Box) | The Christiana Riot of 1851 (journal) | Manuscript | 1964 | | |
| Black History (Box) | The Fugitive Blacksmith - James W.C. Pennington | Book | | | |
| Black History (Box) | The MD Negro Until WWI | Document | | | |
| Black History (Box) | The Slave Trade | Document | | | |
| Black History (Box) | The Underground Railroad | Manuscript | 1992 | | |
| Black History (Box) | To Loyal Slave Owners | Newspaper | 1864 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Tolson Chapel packs them in | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Tolson's Chapel and the Freedmen's Bureau | Newsletter | 2002 | | |
| Black History (Box) Black History (Box) Black History (Box) Black History (Box) | The Slave Trade The Underground Railroad To Loyal Slave Owners Tolson Chapel packs them in | Document Manuscript Newspaper Newspaper | 1864 1976 | | |

| | | - | | | _ |
|--|---|-----------------------------|-------------|---|----------------------|
| Black History (Box) | Underground Railroad (National Park Service) | Brochure | | | |
| Black History (Box) | Underground Railroad (Potomac Heritage Trail) | Document | | | |
| Black History (Box) | Underground Railroad in Indiana Co., PA | Booklet | | | |
| Black History (Box) | Walter Harmon Beat the Odds | Newspaper | 1993 | | |
| Black History (Box) | We Lived Here, Too - slavery in Prince George's County | Book | | | |
| Black History (Box) | We the Blacks of Washington County | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Black History (Box) | Where Black History Began | Manuscript | 2008 | | Carter G. Woodson |
| Black History (Box) | Yarrow Mamout | Newspaper | 2005 | | |
| Black Rock Hotel | Black Rock Hotel | Newspaper | 1970 | | |
| Black Rock Hotel | Black Rock Hotel | Photograph | | | |
| Black Rock Hotel | Black Rock Hotel - Pope Tribune | Newspaper | 1907 | | |
| Black Rock Hotel | Good and Bad Days at Black Rock | Manuscript | 2018 | | |
| Black Rock Hotel | Old photo of Black Rock Hotel | Photograph | | x | |
| Black Rock Hotel | Good and Bad Days at Black Rock | Manuscript | 2018 | | |
| Blacksmith Records - Bierley Family (Box) | Blacksmith Records - Bierley Family | XX | 1910- 13 | x | Funkstown, MD |
| Blair's Valley, MD | A History of Blairs Valley | Book | 1968 | x | |
| Blair's Valley, MD | A Startling Story - Snakes | Document | 1896 | | |
| Blair's Valley, MD | Blairs Valley about 1961 | Photograph and Negatives | 1961 | | |
| Blair's Valley, MD | Blairs Valley Back Better | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Blair's Valley, MD | Blairs Valley Back from Ashes | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Blair's Valley, MD | Blair's Valley First Church of God | Booklet | 1973 | x | |
| Blair's Valley, MD | Blairs Valley Log Church | Newspaper | 1984 | | |
| Blair's Valley, MD | Bliars Valley | Photograph | | | |
| Blair's Valley, MD | Dedication, Blairs Valley Community Lake | Document | 1969 | | |
| Blair's Valley, MD | Log Church Cemetery | Newspaper | | | |
| Blair's Valley, MD | Martin Rickert - The Man, His Life and His Mountain | Manuscript | | | |

| | 1 | | n | | · |
|----------------------------|--|----------------|---------------|---|-----------------|
| Bloom, S.M., Company, Inc. | Bloom - Myers Consolidation | Newspaper | 1931 | | |
| Bloom, S.M., Company, Inc. | Bloom Bldg. Fire | Photograph | 1948 | | Raup Neg. C-703 |
| Bloom, S.M., Company, Inc. | Census of Distribution | Document | 1929 | х | |
| Bloom, S.M., Company, Inc. | Corporate Taxes | Document | 1926- 1935 | x | |
| Bloom, S.M., Company, Inc. | Deed (2 deeds) | Document | 1927 | x | |
| Bloom, S.M., Company, Inc. | Last Will and Testatment probated | Document | 1924 | x | |
| Bloom, S.M., Company, Inc. | Lease | Document | 1938 | x | |
| Bloom, S.M., Company, Inc. | List of Automobiles | Document | 1925, 1930 | x | |
| Bloom, S.M., Company, Inc. | Received of S.M. Bloom & Co., Inc. | Receipt | 1939 | x | |
| Bloom, S.M., Company, Inc. | Rental agreement | Document | 1935 | x | |
| Bloom, S.M., Company, Inc. | Schedule of Stockholders | Document | 1926- 1935 | x | |
| Bloom, S.M., Company, Inc. | State Tax Commission | Letter | 1932 | x | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | 25th Birthday | Newspaper | 1949 | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Baltimore-Hagerstown, Eastern Greyhound | Document | 1958 | x | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Blue Ridge Lines ticket | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Blue Ridge Lines Time Tables | Brochure | 1954 | x | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Blue Ridge Transportation Co. Tours | Booklet | | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Blue Ridge Wins Award | Newspaper | 1938 | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Bus accident | Photograph | | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Bus accident | Negatives | | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Bus and passengers | Negatives | | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Bus schedules | Card | 1942, 1947 | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Bus Timetables | Brochure | 1932 | х | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Bus Timetables | Booklet | 1934 | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Bus Transportation Industry's Development | Newspaper | 1941 | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Numerous photocopies of newspaper advertisements | Newspaper | 1925- 1955 | | |

| Blue Ridge Lines | Photocopies of Magazine Articles | Magazine Article | 1933- 1960 | | |
|-----------------------|---|-----------------------------|---------------------|---|---------------------------|
| Blue Ridge Lines | Photocopies of Pass and Ticket | Document | 1945 | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Photocopies of Photographs | Document | | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Potomac Edison Connection | Magazine Article | 1955 | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Potomac Edison Connection | Magazine Article | | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Production List | Document | | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Prospectus Blue Mountain Bus Lines | Letter | 1916 | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | Seal or logo | Document | | | |
| Blue Ridge Lines | See Gettysburg Battlefield | Document | 1925 | | |
| Bollman Bridge | "Hark! Williamsport, Maryland…" | Document | | | Wolfe, George "Hooper" |
| Bollman Bridge | Engineering Contributions of Wendel Bollman | Document | 1964 | | |
| Bollman Bridge | Engineering drawings and NPS report | Document | 1978 | | |
| Bollman Bridge | Letter to the Editor | Manuscript | 1974 | | |
| Bollman Bridge | Letters about Wendel Bollman | Letter | 1974 | | |
| Bollman Bridge | Photographs of Bollman Bridge | Photograph and Negatives | 1975 | | |
| Bollman Bridge | The Engineering Contributions of Wendel Bollman | Booklet | 1964 | | |
| Boonsboro High School | Annual Commencment | Brochure | 2017 | | |
| ¥ | | Booklet | | v | |
| Boonsboro High School | Catalogue | | 1916-17 | Х | Boonsboro, MD |
| | | Booklet | | | |
| Boonsboro High School | Class of '47 55 year reunion | Photograph | 2002 | | |
| | | Filotograph | 4000 | | |
| Boonsboro High School | First Grade | Booklet | 1939 | | |
| Boonsboro High School | Football Program (2) | XX | 1963 | | |
| Boonsboro High School | Senior Class Play | | 1939-40-41 | Х | |
| Boonsboro High School | Will Transport Pupils | Newspaper | 1923 | | |
| Boonsboro High School | Catalogue | Booklet | 1916-17 | х | Boonsboro, MD |
| Boonsboro High School | First Grade | Photograph | 1939 | | |
| Boonsboro High School | Senior Class Play | XX | 1939; 1940; 1941 | х | |

| | 1 | | | | |
|-----------------------------|---|-----------------------------|---------------|---|--|
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | "My Golden School Days" by Ralph B. Taylor, Jr. | Book | 1928 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Annual Atwood Declamation Contest | Document | 1929- 36 | x | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Annual Band Concert | Document | 1959 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Annual Banquet | Document | 1939 | x | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Assessment file with photos, Old Boonsboro High | Document | 1973 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Baccalaureate | Document | 1952 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Boonsboro High School "The Star" | Manuscript | 1950 | x | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Boonsboro Honors A Former Teacher | Newspaper | | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Class photos | Photograph and Negatives | 1951 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Class Reunion Programs | Document | 1980- 1995 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Community Show | Newspaper | | x | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Flag Raising Ceremony (WOW) | Document | 1951 | x | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Founders Day | Document | 1965 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Founders Day Program (2) | Document | 1965 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Founders Day Program Speeches | Document | 1965 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Gifts by Senior Classes | Photograph | | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Graduating Class of Boonsboro High School | Newspaper | 1932 | x | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Graduating Class of Boonsboro High School | Photograph | 1942 | x | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Graduating Exercises | Document | 1935- 52 | x | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Graduation | Photograph | 1969 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | High School Life | Photograph | 1950s | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Information for Boonsboro High School Survey | Booklet | 1941 | x | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Literary Entertainment Program (2) | Newspaper | 1933 | x | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Marathon Man | Newspaper | 1996 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Postcard photograph of Boonsboro High School | Postcard | | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Raymond Wells Kaetzel's teaching career | Booklet | 1969 | | |

| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Senior Class Play | Document | 1935-41 | x | |
|-----------------------------|---|------------|---------------|---|------------------|
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Specifications and Drawings | Document | 1958 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Sports Saturday | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Teachers | Photograph | | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | The Class of 1932 | Newspaper | 1982 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | The Outlaw King (Operetta Program) | Brochure | 1939 | x | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | The Star | Booklet | 1929- 1969 | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | The Star | Manuscript | 1939- 40 | x | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Thumbnail History of Boonsboro High School | Document | | | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Track and Field Meet | Document | 1936 | x | |
| Boonsboro High School (Box) | Yearbook | Booklet | 1928- 76 | x | |
| Boonsboro View (Box) | The View of Boonsboro, Apr 1995-Jul 1997 (complete set) | Newspaper | | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Chapter of Boonsboro | Booklet | 1957 | х | |
| Boonsboro, MD | 200th Anniversary | Document | 1992 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | A Boonsborough History Quiz | Booklet | 2000 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | A Community Study of Boonsboro | Document | 1973 | | by Sheila Norris |
| Boonsboro, MD | A History of Boonsboro | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | A.L. Bollinger (dry goods, groceries) | Card | | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Annual Teachers Report | Document | 1898 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Bast Furniture | Document | 2011 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Bicentennial Historical Perspective | Document | 1992 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Bits about the Boones | Newspaper | 1978 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boone (Eagle) Hotel | Letter | 2008 | | Bruce Wilder |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boone Hotel Deeds 1793-1961 | XX | | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonesborough Days | Document | 1975, 1987 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro (aerial) | Photograph | c. 1950 | x | |

| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Academy Students 1883 | Document | | | |
|---------------|--|----------------|---------|---|-----------------|
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Band | Photograph | 1889 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Bank | Postcard | 1908 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Bank Currency | Document | 1851 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Bank passbook | Mixed Material | 1955 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Cemetery Assoc. from C. Lee Butts | Receipt | 1932 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Cemetery Assocation | XX | | х | Denver G. Wyand |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Days News | Document | 1973 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Historical Society Meetings | Document | 1983 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Home Coming | Newspaper | 1930 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Homecoming | Document | 1939-41 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Library | Manuscript | 1947 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Odd Fellow imprint by Rev. Samuel Phillips | Book | 1851 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Officials 1832-1900 | Newspaper | 1966 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Republican Club Minutes | Document | 1900-01 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Republican Club receipts | Document | 1900-01 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro Tax Bill | Document | 1929 | х | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro, MD Bicentennial Calendar | Calendar | 1992 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Boonsboro's Bicentennial | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Building Dedication - Boonsboro Volunteer Ambulance | Document | 1984 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Business Card of H.E. Thomas | Card | | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | C.E. Nicodemus | Receipt | 1892-93 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | CCC Camp | Photograph | | | |
| | | Document | | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Celebrate Boonsboro 225 Years | During | 2017 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Chronological History of Boonsboro | Document | | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Civil War Battle Centennial | Document | 1962 | | |

| Boonsboro, MD | Civil War Claim-Unied Brethren Church | Document | 1907 | | |
|---------------|---|------------|---------|---|--|
| Boonsboro, MD | Community Study of Boonsboro | Document | 1973 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Congressional Record | Document | 1992 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Convalescent Home | Photograph | 1948 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Death of Father Chambers | Newspaper | 1871 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Dr. John Mutius Gaines | Document | | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Early History of Boonsboro | Document | 1965 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Early History of Boonsboro Given | Newspaper | 1935 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Ezra Baker Family Cared for Stanley | Newspaper | 1937 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Farmers Livestock Exchange Final Distribution | Letter | 1981 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Festival of Harmony | Document | 1955 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Free Library of Boonsboro | Document | | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | H.J. Huffer | Receipt | 1903-04 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Hagerstown Electric Printery & Boonsboro Times | Receipt | | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | History of Londontown Corp. | Booklet | 1981 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | History of Shafer Memorial Park | Newspaper | | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Horse and Buggy Days | Newspaper | 1951 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Hotel Boone | Receipt | 1899 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Inn Boonsboro | Brochure | 2009 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | John H. Bast, Jr. Estate Auction | Booklet | 2008 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | John H. Hoover | Receipt | 1902 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | John Thomas Wakenight, C.S.A. | Document | | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | L.A. Funk - The Boonsboro Fruit Package Factory | Receipt | 1898 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Land Grants map | Мар | 1994 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Library Log-On | Newspaper | 1997 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Library Week | Newspaper | | | |

| Boonsboro, MD | List of Voters in 1800 | Document | | | |
|---------------|---|----------------|---------|---|---------------|
| Boonsboro, MD | M. Bomberger & Son | Receipt | 1895 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Map of Boonsboro area | Мар | | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Metal frame and calendar | Calendar | 1950 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Mt. Aetna - forged cannon | Newspaper | | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Municipal Maryland - Featured Town - Boonsboro | Booklet | 1995 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | New Caverns at Boonsboro | Newspaper | 1931 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Odds and Ends by Gum | Document | 1860-62 | | Odd Fellow |
| Boonsboro, MD | Old Time Singers of 1930 | Newspaper | | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Original Plat and Lots | Document | 1977 | | William Boone |
| Boonsboro, MD | Our Towns: Boonsboro | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Peter Short genealogy | Letter | 1978 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Picture notecards - Boonsboro Library (3) | Card | | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Picture postcard of 1812 cannon | Postcard | | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Plan Opening - Boonsboro Caverns | Newspaper | 1928 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Rechab's Trumpet | Document | 1873 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Roving Reporter | Newspaper | 1952-57 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Senate Resolution o Bomberger's Death | Document | 1939 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Smith & Stonesifer Lamp | Document | 1854 | | Lard Lamp |
| Boonsboro, MD | Telephone book cover | Mixed Material | 1976 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | The Boonsboro Times | Newspaper | 1901 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | The Bowman House | Newspaper | 1989 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | The Fruit Package, Saw and Planing Mill, and Coal Company | Receipt | 1891 | x | |
| Boonsboro, MD | The Lilacs is Historic House | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | The Railroad Work | Newspaper | 1908 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Theo. F. Welty (watches, clocks and jewelry) | Card | | x | |

| | | - | | | |
|---------------------|--|------------------|---------|---|------------------------|
| Boonsboro, MD | Town evolves as its main… | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Town Newsletter | Document | 1992 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Walking Tour | Brochure | 2016 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Washington County Network | Document | 1993 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Welcome - Museum Tour | Document | | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Willaim Boone Gravesite Ceremony | Booklet | 2015 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | William F. Bast - Funeral Director and Furniture | Photograph | 1919 | x | Crawford Chassis |
| Boonsboro, MD | William F. Bast & Son | Receipt | 1928 | х | Denver G. Wyand |
| Boonsboro, MD | WWI and WWII Soldiers | Document | | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Celebrate Boonsboro 225 Years | Document | 2017 | | |
| Boonsboro, MD | Charter of Boonsboro | XX | 1957 | х | |
| Boonsboro, MD | South County Historic Church Tour | Brochure | 2018 | | |
| Bowen, George A. | Civil War Diary of Capt. Bowen | Document | 1862-65 | | Civil War |
| Boy Scouts | Boy Scouting in county officially began in 1927 | Newspaper | | | |
| Boy Scouts | Development Plan for Sinoquipe Scout Reservation | Drawing | 1967 | x | |
| Boy Scouts | Forbes Road Historic Trail | Booklet | 1972 | | |
| Boy Scouts | Order of the Arrow | Booklet | 1970 | x | |
| Boy Scouts | Scout-O-Rama | Document | 1983 | x | |
| Boy Scouts | Scouts on Potomac River | Photograph | 1930s | | |
| Boy Scouts | The Cacosco | Newsletter | 1937 | x | |
| Braddock Expedition | Braddock Headquarters "Tree" | Newspaper | 1885 | | |
| Braddock Expedition | Braddock Road | Book | | | |
| Braddock Expedition | Edward Braddock's Orderly Books (2) | Booklet | 1880 | x | French & Indian War |
| Braddock Expedition | For Braddock's Troops | Document | 1995 | | French & Indian War |
| Braddock Expedition | Fort Duquesne and Fort Pitt | Book | 1908 | x | Revolutionary War |
| Braddock Expedition | General Braddock's Sash | Magazine Article | 1894 | | |

| Braddock Expedition | Gentleman's Magazine | Magazine Article | 1755 | | French & Indian War |
|-------------------------------|---|------------------|---------|---|------------------------|
| Braddock Expedition | Historical Lecture Series bookmark | Document | | | French & Indian War |
| Braddock Expedition | The Braddock Expedition | Document | | | French & Indian War |
| Braddock Heights, MD | Letters to Editor | Newspaper | 1998 | | |
| Braddock Heights, MD | Picture postcards of Braddock Heights | Postcard | | | |
| Brandt Cabinet (Box) | Brandt Cabinet | XX | | | |
| Brethren Family Almanac (Box) | Brethren Family Almanac (1875-1905) | Manuscript | | x | |
| Broadway Elementary | Broadway School | Photograph | 1955 | x | |
| Broadway School | Fifth Grade | Photograph | 1897-98 | x | |
| Brown, John (box) | A John Brown Tale | Newspaper | 1893 | | Washington Hotel |
| Brown, John (box) | Black Nightclub | Newspaper | 2009 | | |
| Brown, John (box) | Captain John Cook | Document | 2009 | | |
| Brown, John (box) | Execution Rope made in Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1903 | | |
| Brown, John (box) | John Brown at Harpers Ferry (Susquicentennial) | Manuscript | 2009 | | Dennis E. Frye |
| Brown, John (box) | John Brown's Raid (Eye Witness) | Newspaper | 1893 | | |
| Brown, John (box) | Locked In by John Brown | Newspaper | 1893 | | Nathan Sagle |
| Brown, John (Box) | "The Anvil" (playbill) | Document | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | "The Prophet" (2) | Document | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | 100 Years After John Brown's Raid | Manuscript | 1959 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | 100th Anniversary of John Brown Raid | Document | 1959 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | A View of John Brown | Document | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Address of John Brown | Document | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | After Harpers Ferry: California Refuge for Family | Manuscript | 2003 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Bandits Steal Pieces of American… | Newspaper | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Bible | Photograph | | x | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Brown & Wife - last meeting | Photograph | | x | Civil War |

| | | | • | - | |
|-------------------|--|------------|------|---|-------------|
| Brown, John (Box) | Campbell - Sheriff | Photograph | | х | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Capt. Avis - jailor | Photograph | | x | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Carte-de-visite- of black soldier by Brady | Photograph | | х | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Carte-de-visite- of John Brown | Photograph | 1856 | х | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Centennial Observance - John Brown Raid | Document | 1959 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Charlestown Criminal Executions | Document | 1860 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Correspondence relating to the Insurrection at Harpers Ferry | Document | 1860 | x | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Death of Andrew Hunter | Newspaper | 1888 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Death of George W. Boyer - John Brown Juror | Newspaper | 1901 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Death of Henry B. Davenport | Newspaper | 1901 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Death of Isaac Dust | Newspaper | 1886 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Death of Isaac Dust; John Brown juror | Newspaper | 1886 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Death of John C. McClure | Newspaper | 1889 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Death of John H. Allstadt | Newspaper | 1888 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Death of Judge Thomas C. Green | Newspaper | 1889 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Death of Sarah E. Shepherd, widow of Heywood Shepherd | Newspaper | 2002 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Death of Thomas W. Guard | Newspaper | 1889 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Equity Case #1580 (Kennedy Farm) | Document | 1857 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Expert on John Brown Reveals Her… | Newspaper | 1979 | | Libby, Jean |
| Brown, John (Box) | Foot-dragging by historical | Newspaper | 1979 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Fort Sullivan moved from Chicago | Document | 1895 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | From Clifton W. Tayluere (visit to Kennedy Farm 10/18/1859) | Letter | 1883 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | From Sandy Hook to Harpers Ferry | Document | 1965 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | George W. Boyer - Juror | Newspaper | 1893 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Historic Bell in Marlboro, Massachusetts | Newspaper | 1937 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Historic Farm Sold | Newspaper | 1932 | | Civil War |

| | | | - | | |
|-------------------|---|------------|------|---|-------------|
| Brown, John (Box) | History of Bell taken by John Brown | Newspaper | 1922 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Home of John Brown, North Elba, NY | Postcard | | x | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Hunley | Photograph | | x | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Information on Dr. Robert F. Kennedy | Letter | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Jail, Charlestown, WV | Postcard | | x | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Jesse Graham - survivor of raid | Newspaper | 1891 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John A. Blake obituary - guarded John Brown | Newspaper | 1905 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Borwn of Hudson & Harpers Ferry | Brochure | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown | Newspaper | 1928 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown arraigned | Postcard | | x | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown at Harpers Ferry | Newspaper | 1927 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown juror weds | Newspaper | 1910 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown of Kansas | Brochure | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown photos chronology, 1946-1859 (Libby) | Document | 2003 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown Raid - 40 years ago | Newspaper | 1899 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown Scaffold | Newspaper | 1892 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown scaffold | Newspaper | 1906 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown Scaffold Sold | Newspaper | 1889 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown to Rev. Luther Humphrey | Letter | 1859 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown Wax Museum (2) | Brochure | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown Wax Museum (earlier versions) | Brochure | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown…Showcase | Brochure | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown's Coming to Conference | Manuscript | 1986 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown's Family and Their Californian… | Manuscript | | | Libby, Jean |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown's Farmhouse | Manuscript | 1993 | | Libby, Jean |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown's fight only part of Harpers | Newspaper | | | |

| | | - | | | |
|-------------------|---|------------------|------|---|-------------|
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown's Fort | Magazine Article | 1893 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown's Fort | Magazine Article | 1895 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown's Hanging | Magazine Article | 1895 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown's Headquarters Restored | Newspaper | 1934 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown's Kiss | Manuscript | 1961 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown's place in history | Booklet | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown's Raid, records and resources at Library of Virginia | Booklet | | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown's Raid, records and resources at Library of Virginia | Booklet | | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown's Raiders and Harpers Ferry | Photograph | 1865 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Brown's Stand Against Slavery (Emily Hoffman) | DVD | 2006 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | John Donahoe obituary | Newspaper | 1892 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Johon Brown and Rev. Thomas Henry of Hagerstown | Document | | | Libby, Jean |
| Brown, John (Box) | Kansas Freestate Battery 1856; photos | Booklet | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Kennedy Farm House | Photograph | | x | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Kennedy Farm House (rear) | Postcard | | x | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Land Records Liber IN14 folio 43 | Document | 1859 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Land Records Liber IN7 folio 398 | Document | 1853 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Last Surviving John Brown Juror, William A. Martin | Newspaper | 1908 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Letter to a John Brown Raider | Letter | 1977 | | Libby, Jean |
| Brown, John (Box) | List of Land Records | Document | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Local Black Participation in John Brown Raid | Document | 1978 | | Libby, Jean |
| Brown, John (Box) | Lyman Epps dies at 102 | Newspaper | 1942 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Mary Ann was John's Inspiration | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Monument at Fort Site | Photograph | | x | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Move John Brown's Fort (2) | Newspaper | 1909 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Mrs. John Brown | Photograph | | x | Civil War |
| | | 1 | 1 | | |

| | | | _ | | |
|-------------------|--|----------------|------|---|-----------|
| Brown, John (Box) | Obit: William G. Conway - John Brown guard | Newspaper | 1920 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Oliver Brown's Bible | Photograph | 1975 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Owen Brown's Escape from Harpers Ferry | Document | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Owners to open John Brown farm | Newspaper | 1974 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Photos of Kennedy Farm | Photograph | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Piece of vest worn at Washington's wedding (cloth) | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Pistol & Pike | Photograph | | x | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Premiere Performance of "The Anvil" | Newspaper | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Provisional Constitution | Document | 1858 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Raid - Harpers Ferry | Photograph | | x | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Raid was staged 64 years ago | Newspaper | 1923 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Recall Brown Trial | Newspaper | 1922 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Recent Events Recall Memories of | Newspaper | | x | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Recollections of the John Brown Raid | Manuscript | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Recovered photo of John Brown | Newspaper | 1996 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Sale of John Brown Fort | Newspaper | 1891 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Scaffold | Photograph | | x | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Search for Captain Cook | Newspaper | 1859 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Seven Followers of John Brown Disinterred | Newspaper | 1899 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Sole Survivor - Osborne Perry Anderson | Manuscript | 2004 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Statement of John Thomas Allstadt | Document | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Story of John Brown Bell | Document | 1910 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Tablet at grave of John Brown | Photograph | | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | The Abolitionists | Book | 1965 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | The Anvil (playbill) | Document | 1961 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | The Harpers Ferry Insurrection | Newspaper | 1859 | | |

| | | | | | -, |
|-------------------------|---|------------|------|---|----------------------|
| Brown, John (Box) | The John Brown Daguerreotypes | Manuscript | 2003 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | The John Brown Reader | Document | 1949 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | The Last Words of John Brown | Brochure | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | The Negro Involvement in John Brown's Raid | Document | 1979 | | Black History |
| Brown, John (Box) | The Raid | Manuscript | | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | The Stone on John Brown's Grave | Booklet | 1961 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Treason on Trial | Manuscript | 1954 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Trip to the Gallows | Photograph | | x | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Typed copy of article about Owen Brown from Los Angeles Times | Document | 2000 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (Box) | Undertaker Expense | Receipt | 1859 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | Voice - Jean Libby Brings Her Book | Newspaper | 1979 | | Libby, Jean |
| Brown, John (Box) | Who is John Brown famed in song? (2) | Manuscript | 1977 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | William Perry - capture of John Brown | Newspaper | 1911 | | |
| Brown, John (Box) | William Rightstine obituary | Newspaper | 1892 | | Civil War |
| Brown, John (box) | John Brown Farm Fruit Co. | Letter | 1893 | х | V. M. Reichard |
| Brown, John (box) | The Trail of John Brown | Booklet | 1967 | х | American Heritage |
| Brown, John (box) | Delegates - John Brown Convention | Document | 1858 | | Jean Libby |
| Brown, John (box) | Discoveries - John Brown Farm | Booklet | 2019 | | Jean Libby |
| Brown, John (box) | Photo Chronology | Booklet | 2019 | | Jean Libby |
| Brown, John (box) | Rev. Thomas W. Henry met John Brown | Manuscript | | | Jean Libby |
| Brumsbaugh Family (Box) | Brumsbaugh Family | XX | 2008 | x | |
| Brunswick MD | Hon. William W. Wenner | Newspaper | 2016 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | 1986 Little League World Series Baseball Team | Newspaper | | | |
| Brunswick, MD | 56th Annual Parade & Veterans… | Document | 1988 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | 57th Annual Parade & Veterans… | Document | 1989 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | B.P. Crampton & Co. | Receipt | 1917 | x | |

| | | | r | | |
|---------------|--|----------------|------------|---|--|
| Brunswick, MD | Bank of Brunswick | Mixed Material | | х | |
| Brunswick, MD | Brief History of Brunswick | Document | | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Brunswick Diamond Jubilee | Booklet | 1965 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Brunswick Mayor Susan Fauntleroy | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Brunswick Mayor Susan Fauntleroy | Document | 1989 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Brunswick Railroad Days | Document | 1988 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Brunswick Roundhouse in the Age of Steam | Book | 2002 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Brunswick's Chiefs of Police | Newspaper | 2004 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | C & O Canal at Brunswick | Photograph | | | |
| Brunswick, MD | David McIntosh makes a correction | Newspaper | 1994 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Dedication Ceremonies, Brunswick Bridge | Booklet | 1955 | х | |
| Brunswick, MD | Development Concept Plan | Booklet | 1988 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Frank Miglio | Newspaper | 2005 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Great Railroad Race | Brochure | 1990 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Opening Ceremony Porgram | Document | | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Patricia Cummings Wedding | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Peoples National Bank (2) | Booklet | 1934-45 | Х | |
| Brunswick, MD | Railroad Renaissance Festival | Brochure | 1990 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Railtown Revival | Manuscript | 1990 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Resignation of Mayor Fauntleroy | Document | 1990 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Saved from the wrecking ball | Newspaper | | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Signed photo of Patsy Cline | Photograph | | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Solving Artistic Mysteries | Newspaper | 1989 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Speech - Veterans Day Program | Document | 1988, 1989 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | The Brunswick Blarion | Newspaper | | | |
| Brunswick, MD | The Patsy Cline Story | Document | | | |

| | | 1 | 1 | | i |
|--------------------------------------|---|------------------|---------------|---|-----------|
| Brunswick, MD | V. Kaplon & Bro. | Receipt | 1901 | х | |
| Brunswick, MD | Visit the C & O Canal | Brochure | | | |
| Brunswick, MD | Water powered flour and gristmills - Brunswick Review | Book | 2004 | | |
| Brunswick, MD | William L. Gross | Receipt | 1891 | х | |
| Buffalo Soldiers (2 Boxes) | Buffalo Soldiers | XX | | | |
| Builder (The) - Hagerstown, MD (Box) | The Builder - Hagerstown, MD | Manuscript | 1913- 1917 | х | |
| Burkittsville, MD | Burkittsville, Maryland, A 19th Century | Brochure | 1979 | | |
| Burkittsville, MD | Civil War letter from Brick Church Hospital (copy) | Letter | 1862 | | |
| Burkittsville, MD | German Reformed Church Hospital "D" | Magazine Article | 2001 | | |
| Burkittsville, MD | John M Langley Civil War letter | Letter | 1862 | | |
| Burkittsville, MD | L. S. Shuford | Card | | х | Christmas |
| Burkittsville, MD | Lee and Lincoln in Burkittsville | Manuscript | 1987 | | |
| Burkittsville, MD | Letters from the Battlefield - Crampton's Gap | Booklet | 2001 | | |
| Burkittsville, MD | New County Meeting | Newspaper | 1838 | | |
| Burkittsville, MD | Surrounding Influence on | Document | 1965 | | |
| Burkittsville, MD | Term Paper for History 142 | Document | | | |
| Burkittsville, MD | The Blair Witch Project | Book | 1999 | | |
| Burnsides Bridge | Burnsides Bridge | Photograph | 1968 | | |
| Burnsides Bridge | Burnsides Bridge | Newspaper | | | |
| Burnsides Bridge | Burnsides Bridge | Negatives | | | |
| Burnsides Bridge | Burnsides Bridge | Photograph | | x | |
| Burnsides Bridge | Burnsides Bridge (3 different views) | Photograph | | x | |
| Burnsides Bridge | McCune Study | Newspaper | | | |
| Burnsides Bridge | Monument in Antietam Cemetery | Photograph | 1954 | | |
| Burnsides Bridge | Original Burnsides Bridge Road Rediscovered | Newspaper | 1966 | | |
| Burnsides Bridge | The Southern Spectator | Manuscript | 1937 | х | |

| | | - | | | |
|-------------|---|------------|------|-----|-----------------------|
| Buys, Peter | Address delivered by Lt. Fultz | Document | | | |
| Buys, Peter | American Bandmasters Association Minutes | Document | 1961 | | |
| Buys, Peter | Annual Grand Concert (2) | Document | 1940 | | |
| Buys, Peter | Bandmasters' Association | Manuscript | 1954 | | |
| Buys, Peter | Bandshell in Park | Newspaper | | | |
| Buys, Peter | Biographical Sketch | Document | | | |
| Buys, Peter | Breve historia de las bandas | Manuscript | 1941 | x | |
| Buys, Peter | Brief History of Bands in USA (2) | Document | 1940 | | |
| | | Document | | | |
| Buys, Peter | Concert - Hagerstown Municipal Band | | 1932 | 2 X | Maryland Theatre |
| Buys, Peter | Conducting Municipal Band - Dedication Engine 202 | Photograph | 1953 | x | |
| Buys, Peter | Dr. Buys Gives to Library… | Newspaper | | | |
| Buys, Peter | Dr. Peter Buys | Newspaper | | | |
| Buys, Peter | Dr. Peter Buys | Photograph | | | |
| Buys, Peter | Gilmore Memorial Concert | Document | 1931 | x | |
| Buys, Peter | Hagerstown Band Leaderless | Manuscript | 1959 | | |
| Buys, Peter | Hagerstown Municipal Band | Photograph | | x | Mummers Day Parade |
| Buys, Peter | John Philip Sousa's Right-Hand Man (2) | Manuscript | 1955 | | |
| Buys, Peter | Partial List of Compositions | Document | | | Buys, Peter |
| Buys, Peter | Peter Buys handwritten list | Document | 1961 | | |
| Buys, Peter | Published Compositions | Document | | | Buys, Peter |
| Buys, Peter | Recalls Old Days with March King | Manuscript | 1952 | | |
| Buys, Peter | Sousa Band Fraternal Society News | Newsletter | 1954 | | |
| Buys, Peter | The Allentown Band | Document | 1953 | | |
| Buys, Peter | What the A.B.A. is doing | Manuscript | 1935 | | |
| Buys, Peter | Concert - Hagerstown Municipal Band | Document | 1932 | x | Maryland Theatre |
| C & O Canal | See Chesapeake & Ohio Canal (Box) | XX | | | |

| Cacapon River | Pine Cabin Run Ecological Laboratory | Document | | | |
|-----------------|--|----------------|-------------|---|-----------|
| Cacapon River | Portrait of a River | Booklet | | | |
| Cacapon River | Potomac Basin Reporter | Newsletter | 1999 | | |
| Cacapon River | The Cacapon River | Manuscript | 1989 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | All Aboard Train Excursions | Brochure | | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Barns, Brooks and Byways | Brochure | | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Blue Ridge College | Booklet | 1918- 19 | x | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Carroll County Farm Museum (2 different brochures) | Brochure | | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Carroll County Historical Society | Newsletter | 1948 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Carroll County History Journal | Newsletter | 1986- 95 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Carroll County Through the Years | Brochure | 1962 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Carrolltonian | Newsletter | 1988 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Establishment of the Courts | Document | 1960 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Extended Lines | Document | | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Highlighting Carroll County | Manuscript | 1957 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Historical Society of Carroll County | Newsletter | 1960- 67 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | History of Westminster Consumer Co-Op 1937-1987 | Book | 1987 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Letter from Civilian 17 miles from Gettysburg | Letter | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Carroll Co., MD | Library Guide | Document | | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Memories of Westminster 1764-1964 | Book | 1964 | x | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Mills and Memories by Joan Prall | Book | 1985 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Mineral Resources | Мар | 1982 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Newspaper Wars | Book | 2004 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Oral History cassette tapes of Frank Butler | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Rural Free Delivery | Book | 1999 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Taneytown Bi-Centennial | Card | 1954 | х | |

| Carroll Co., MD | The City of Westminster (4) | Brochure | 1964 | | |
|-----------------|--|----------------|------|---|----------------------|
| Carroll Co., MD | The Civil War in Carroll Co. | Мар | 1963 | | Civil War |
| Carroll Co., MD | The Development and Contribution… | Document | 1965 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | The Shriver Homestead | Document | 1963 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | The Story of a Farm | Document | 1987 | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Track and Field Championships | Document | 1924 | x | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Visit Union Mills (2 different brochures) | Brochure | | | |
| Carroll Co., MD | Westminster During the Civil War | Document | 1965 | | Civil War |
| Cassini, M.C. | 54th Anniversary of American Independence (cloth) | Mixed Material | | x | 4th of July |
| Catoctin | "Big Hunting Creek Dam," Pot. Appalachian Trail Club | Document | 1969 | | |
| Catoctin | "Man on Catoctin Mountain" - 7 different NPS booklets | Booklet | | | |
| Catoctin | "Maryland Charcoal - Iron Industry in the American Revolution MD Council for the Social Studies) | Document | 1976 | | Revolutionary War |
| Catoctin | Back Roads of Catoctin | Booklet | | x | |
| Catoctin | Camp David (Media History Digest) | Booklet | 1993 | | |
| Catoctin | Catoctin Furnace Geological Map | Мар | 1977 | | |
| Catoctin | Catoctin Furnace Historical Research | Document | | | |
| Catoctin | Catoctin's Facilities Extended (several articles) | Newspaper | 1939 | | |
| Catoctin | Cunningham Falls State Park | Document | | | |
| Catoctin | DNR Historical Survey Report on Catoctin Iron Furnace | Document | 1975 | | |
| Catoctin | Man on Catoctin Mountain: Before the Europeans | Booklet | | | |
| Catoctin | Man on Catoctin Mountain: Customs of Early Settlers | Booklet | | | |
| Catoctin | Man on Catoctin Mountain: Early Settlers | Booklet | | | |
| Catoctin | Man on Catoctin Mountain: Earning a Living | Booklet | | | |
| Catoctin | Man on Catoctin Mountain: Road and Turnpikes | Booklet | | | |
| Catoctin | Man on Catoctin Mountain: The Outdoor School | Booklet | | | |
| Catoctin | Man on Catoctin Mountain: The Recreational Demonstration Area | Booklet | | | |

| | | 1 | | 1 | · |
|--------------|--|------------|---------------|---|--|
| Catoctin | The Camp David Summit | Booklet | 1978 | x | |
| Catoctin | The Spirit of Catoctin | Document | 1968 | | |
| Catoctin | Tour of the Catoctin Mountains | Document | 1964 | | |
| Cavetown, MD | Accident on Cavetown Pike | Negatives | 1953? | | |
| Cavetown, MD | Ancient Building New Museum | Photograph | | | Native Americans/ American Indians |
| Cavetown, MD | Cave Gives Way to Progress | Newspaper | 1921 | | |
| Cavetown, MD | Cavetown | Photograph | 1938 | x | |
| Cavetown, MD | Cavetown | Photograph | | x | |
| Cavetown, MD | Cavetown | Photograph | | x | |
| Cavetown, MD | Cavetown Baseball Club | Negatives | 1935 | x | |
| Cavetown, MD | Cavetown Baseball Team | Negatives | 1936 | x | |
| Cavetown, MD | Cavetown Lumber (aerial) | Photograph | 1936 | x | |
| Cavetown, MD | Cavetown Quarry | Photograph | 1915 | x | |
| Cavetown, MD | Cavetown Quarry | Photograph | 1920s | x | |
| Cavetown, MD | Cavetown Quarry | Photograph | | x | |
| Cavetown, MD | Cavetown School | Photograph | 1985 | | |
| Cavetown, MD | Cavetown Views | Negatives | 1936 | x | |
| Cavetown, MD | Cavetown's namesake gone | Newspaper | 1984 | | |
| Cavetown, MD | Christs Reformed Church (glass negative) | Negatives | | x | |
| Cavetown, MD | Country road | Photograph | 1941 | | |
| Cavetown, MD | G.M. Bushey & Sons organized | Newspaper | 1919 | | |
| Cavetown, MD | Obituaries of various Cavetown families | Newspaper | 1880- 1952 | x | |
| Cavetown, MD | The Capture of the Cavetown Gun | Document | | | Civil War |
| Cavetown, MD | The Exploration of Bushey Cavern-Philips Academy (2) | Booklet | 1908 | x | |
| Cavetown, MD | The History of Cavetown by Rosa Hostetter | Document | 2006 | | |
| Cearfoss, MD | Mound near Cearfoss | Letter | 2005 | | |

| Cearfoss, MD | The Country Crossroads Store, Cunningham's Store | Document | | | |
|------------------|---|------------|------|----|-------------------------|
| Cemetaries | In the Churchyard (Old Zion) | Document | | | Zion Reformed Church |
| Cemeteries | African-American Cemetery (Halfway) | Photograph | 20 | 17 | |
| Cemeteries | Broadfording - Cemetery - Rules & Regulations (2) | Booklet | 19 | 03 | < |
| Cemeteries | Burial Records of Zion Reformed Church | Manuscript | | > | (|
| Cemeteries | Canal Workers Cemetery - Dargan | Photograph | 1976 | > | < |
| Cemeteries | Cemetery Stones on Rudolph Brown Farm | Document | 1949 | | |
| Cemeteries | Grave Stones off River Road - Edwards Ferry | Newspaper | | , | < |
| Cemeteries | Rest Haven Funeral Home and Cemetery | Brochure | | | |
| Cemeteries | Rose Hill Cemetery - 150 Years | Document | 20 | 16 | |
| Cemeteries | Zion Reformed Cemetery | Document | 20 | 17 | |
| Cemeteries | African-American Cemetery (Halfway) | Photograph | 2017 | | |
| Cemeteries | Elmwood Cemetery (Civil War Tour) | Brochure | | | |
| Cemeteries | Old Presbyterian Graveyard | Document | 1913 | | |
| Cemeteries | Piper's Original Notebooks | Booklet | | > | Peterman Record |
| Cemeteries (Box) | 204 Bodies moved from Catholic Graveyard to Rose Hill Cemetery | Newspaper | 1911 | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Beaver Creek Brethren Church gravestones | Document | | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Bodies removed from Richggold Reformed Mennonite Cemetery | Booklet | | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Boonsboro District, six cemeteries | Document | | | Boonsboro, MD |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Booth burial ground | Document | | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Buck Valley Christian Church Gravestones | Document | | | Fulton Co., PA |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Bullet Drops from Skull of Soldier at Catholic Cemetery | Newspaper | 1911 | | Civil War |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Burials in Manor Cemetery by Omer Long | Manuscript | 2006 | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Catholic Gravestones in Tri-State Region | Document | | | Catholic' |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Cedar Grove Mennonite Church gravestones | Document | 1969 | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Cemetery List of Bethel U.M. Church | Document | 2009 | | Chewsville, MD |

| Cemeteries (Box) | Cemetery Listing St. Peter's Lutheran Church | Booklet | 1995 | Clear Spring, MD |
|------------------|--|------------|--------|--------------------------------|
| Cemeteries (Box) | Cemetery locations | Document | 1994 | Hancock, MD |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Cemetery maps - Washington Co. | Мар | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Cemetery near Myersville, Frederick Co., MD | Document | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Clear Spring Mennonite Church gravestones | Document | 1969 | Clear Spring, MD |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Coalition to Protect Maryland Burial Sites, Inc. | Brochure | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Confederate Soldiers and Sailors who died at Camp Butler, IL | Booklet | | Civil War |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Confederate Soldiers and Sailors who died at Camp Butler, IL | Booklet | | Civil War |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Confederate Soldiers, Sailors, and Civilians who died at Camp | Book | | Civil War |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Douglas, IL Confederate Soldiers, Sailors, and Civilians who died at Camp Douglas, IL | Book | | Civil War |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Cumberland Historic Cemetery Organizations Guide | Newspaper | 1995 | Cumberland, MD |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Deaths 1851-1860, St. Peter's Evangelical Lutheran Church, Clear Spring | Document | 1995 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Early graveyard, Brownsville, MD | Document | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | East Ave. gravestones | Letter | 1976 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Ebenezer A.M.E. Cemetery cleaned up | Newspaper | 1950 | Black History |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Elmwood Cemetery, Shepherdstown, WV | Document | | Shepherdstown, WV |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Eshlemans Church gravestones | Document | 1969 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Fairview Cemetery Burials by Cliff Smith | Book | 2007 | Keedysville, MD |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Frederick Co. gravestones | Document | 1964 | Frederick Co., MD |
| Cemeteries (Box) | George Bachtell graveyard, Chewsville District | Document | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Good (Guth) Family Graveyard | Document | | Leitersburg, MD |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Graves moved to Rose Hill Cemetery | Document | | First Christian Church |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Gravestone Readings, Lappans Crossroads | Document | 1986 | St. Mark's Episcopal Church |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Hagerstown gravestones | Manuscript | 1919 x | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | James-Kimmel-Poole Cemetery, Libertytown, MD | Document | | Frederick Co., MD |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Jerusalem Cemetery gravestones, Whips Cove | Document | | Fulton Co., PA |

| | | Document | | Revolutionary |
|------------------|--|------------|------|----------------------|
| Cemeteries (Box) | John Hanna - Revolutionary War Soldier | - | | War |
| Cemeteries (Box) | John Hanna - Revolutionary War Soldier | Document | | Revolutionary War |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Letterkenny Cemeteries' Gravestones (notebook) | Manuscript | | Chambersburg, PA |
| Cemeteries (Box) | List of Confederate Soldiers Buried - Woodlawn Cemetery, Elmira, NY | Document | | Civil War |
| Cemeteries (Box) | List of Confederate Soldiers Buried - Woodlawn Cemetery, Elmira, NY | Document | | Civil War |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Manor Cemetery | Manuscript | 2006 | by Omer Long |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Marion Mennonite Church gravestones | Document | 1969 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Marked Graves of Revolutionary War Soldiers (DAR) | XX | | Revolutionary War |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Maryland State Highway to move graves | Newspaper | 1974 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | McClain Cemetery gravestones | Document | | Clear Spring, MD |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Miller's Mennonite Church Gravestones | Document | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Mount Tabor Church - Our County Heritage series | Newspaper | 1962 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Mt. Hebron Tombstone Inscriptions | Document | 1936 | Keedysville |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Mt. Zion Mennonite Church gravestones | Document | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Names In Stone revisions | Document | | Frederick Co., MD |
| Cemeteries (Box) | No Stone - Deaths 1851-1860, St. Peter's Evangelical Lutheran Church, Clear Spring | Document | 1995 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Old Welsh Cemetery gravestones | Document | | Welsh Run, PA |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Original cemetery - Trinity Reformed, Boonsboro | Document | | Boonsboro, MD |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Paradise mennonite Church gravestones | Document | 1969 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Pleasant View Mennonite Cemetery gravestones | Document | | Chambersburg, PA |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Possible Revolutionary War soldiers buried in Washington Co. | Document | | Revolutionary War |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Probst Infant gravestone | Document | | Frederick Co., MD |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Public Sale of Catholic Graveyard in Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1910 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Records in Stone, Vols. 1-2 | Booklet | 1981 | Shippensburg, PA |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Reiff's Mennonite Church gravestones | Document | 1969 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Rev. Father Rabbia, pastor of St. Mary's Catholic Church, obituary | Newspaper | | |

| | | I1 | 1 | |
|------------------|--|------------|-------------|-------------------------------|
| Cemeteries (Box) | Revolutionary War Soldiers and Graves | Manuscript | 1979 | Revolutionary War |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Revolutionary War soldiers buried in Washington Co. | Document | 1976 | Revolutionary War |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Rieffs Mennonite Cemetery Records | Book | 1976 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Rose Hill Cemetery | Newspaper | 1995 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Rose Hill Cemetery | Booklet | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Rose Hill Cemetery - Inventory of Historic Properties | Document | 2001 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Rose Hill Cemetery Water Works | Newspaper | 1879 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Roster of the Confederate Dead, Fredericksburg | Booklet | 1973 x | Civil War |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Rowe Mennonite Church gravestones | Document | 1969 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Sale of Catholic Cemetery from "Mother of Churches: A History of St. Mary's" | Document | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Salem Ridge Mennonite Church Gravestones | Document | 1969 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Shank's Church and graveyard | Document | 1964 | Beard's Church |
| Cemeteries (Box) | St. Georges Protestant Episcopal Church, Valley Lee, MD | Document | 1940 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | St. John's Lutheran Cemetery gravestones moved to Rose Hill | Document | 1968 | St. John's Lutheran Church |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Cemetery St. Mary's Catholic Cemetery Sale | Newspaper | 1910 | Catholic |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Stouffer's Mennonite Church gravestones | Document | 1969 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Summer graveyard map | Мар | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | The Plight of Maryland's Historicl Burial Sites | Booklet | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | The Sanatorium Cmetery, South Mountain, PA | Booklet | 2005 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Tombstone Readings | Document | | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Trinity Lutheran Church Cemetery | Document | 1822- 98 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | United Brethren Church gravestones | Document | | Smithsburg, MD |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Veterans of Strang's Cemetery | Booklet | 2003 | South Mountain, PA |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Westminster Churchyard Gravestones and plat | Document | 1962 | |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Wolff Cemetery gravestones and map | Document | | State Line, PA |
| Cemeteries (Box) | Woodrow Cemetery gravestones | Document | | Paw Paw, WV |

| Wroe's Hill name changed to Rose Hill | Newspaper | 1963 | | |
|--|--|---|--|---|
| Zion Chapel and Cemetery, Clear Spring | Document | | | Clear Spring, MD |
| Zion Reformed Cemetery (index) | Document | | | |
| 1800 census for Washington Co. | Booklet | 1964 | | |
| 1850 Ohio census - persons born in MD | Document | 1980 | | |
| Black Population in Washington Co. | Document | 1790- 1990 | | Black History |
| Census from the Beginning - Hagerstown; Washington Co. | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| Census of Military Pensioners | Document | 1840 | | |
| Census statistics for Maryland | Document | 1790- 1860 | | |
| Censuses of Manufacturers 1810-1890 | Booklet | 1973 | x | |
| Maryland Population 1930-1960 | Booklet | 1961 | х | |
| Percent Population Change by Decade (Washington Co.) | Document | 1850- 1990 | | |
| Population (Washington Co. and Hagerstown) | Document | 1860- 1990 | | |
| St. Mary's Co., MD 1800 Census | Book | 1972 | | |
| Washington Co. Towns Population | Document | 1830- 1990 | | |
| Washington Co., MD 1800 Census | Booklet | 1964 | x | Raymond B. Clark, Jr. |
| Minutes of Central Pennsylvania Conference Evangelical Church | Booklet | 1913-28 | х | Вох |
| Chamber of Commerce - Hagerstown | ХХ | | | |
| Air Mail - First Flight | Envelope | 1968 | x | |
| Airplane View Penn Hall | Postcard | | x | |
| Army of Pennsylvania Special Orders No. 8 | Letter | 1862 | | |
| Beyond the Years - The Fountain in the Square | Booklet | 1978 | x | |
| Bud Messner and the Skyline Boys | Book | | x | |
| Burning of Chambersburg | Letter | 1864 | | |
| Burning of Chambersburg | Newspaper | 1903 | | Civil War |
| | Newspaper | 1 | | 1 |
| | Zion Chapel and Cemetery, Clear Spring Zion Reformed Cemetery (index) 1800 census for Washington Co. 1850 Ohio census - persons born in MD Black Population in Washington Co. Census from the Beginning - Hagerstown; Washington Co. Census of Military Pensioners Census statistics for Maryland Census statistics for Maryland Censuses of Manufacturers 1810-1890 Maryland Population 1930-1960 Percent Population Change by Decade (Washington Co.) Population (Washington Co. and Hagerstown) St. Mary's Co., MD 1800 Census Washington Co. Towns Population Washington Co., MD 1800 Census Minutes of Central Pennsylvania Conference Evangelical Church Chamber of Commerce - Hagerstown Air Mail - First Flight Airplane View Penn Hall Army of Pennsylvania Special Orders No. 8 Beyond the Years - The Fountain in the Square Bud Messner and the Skyline Boys Burning of Chambersburg | Wree's Hill name changed to Rose Hill Document Zion Chapel and Cemetery, Clear Spring Document Zion Reformed Cemetery (index) Document 1800 census for Washington Co. Booklet 1850 Ohio census - persons born in MD Document Black Population in Washington Co. Document Census from the Beginning - Hagerstown; Washington Newspaper Co. Document Census of Military Pensioners Document Census statistics for Maryland Document Census statistics for Maryland Booklet Maryland Population 1930-1960 Booklet Percent Population Change by Decade (Washington Co.) Document Population (Washington Co. and Hagerstown) Document St. Mary's Co., MD 1800 Census Booklet Washington Co., MD 1800 Census Booklet Washington Co., MD 1800 Census Booklet Washington Co., MD 1800 Census Booklet Minutes of Central Pennsylvania Conference Booklet Evangelical Church XX Air Mail - First Flight Envelope Airplane View Penn Hall Postcard Airmy of Pennsylvania Special Ord | Wroe's Hill name changed to Rose HillInternational state1963Zion Chapel and Cemetery, Clear SpringDocumentInternational stateZion Reformed Cemetery (index)Booklet19641800 census for Washington Co.Booklet19641850 Ohio census - persons born in MDDocument1980Black Population in Washington Co.Document1790- 1990Census from the Beginning - Hagerstown; Washington Co.Newspaper1982Census from the Beginning - Hagerstown; Washington Co.Document1790- 1860Census of Military PensionersDocument1790- 1860Census statistics for MarylandDocument1790- 1860Census sof Manufacturers 1810-1890Booklet1973Maryland Population 1930-1960Document1860- 1990Percent Population Co. and Hagerstown)Document1860- 1990St. Mary's Co., MD 1800 CensusBooklet1972Washington Co., MD 1800 CensusBooklet1964Minutes of Central Pennsylvania Conference Evangelical ChurchBooklet1913-28Air Mail - First FlightEnvelope1968Airplane View Penn HallPostcard1978Arry of Pennsylvania Special Orders No. 8Letter1862Beyond the Years - The Fountain in the SquareBooklet1978Bud Messner and the Skyline BoysLetter1864Burning of ChambersburgLetter1864 | Wree's Hill name changed to Rose Hill1963Zion Chapel and Cemetery, Clear SpringDocumentZion Reformed Cemetery (index)Document1800 census for Washington Co.Booklet1950 Ohio census - persons born in MDDocument1950 Census for Washington Co.Document1950 Census for Washington Co.Document1961 Census from the Beginning - Hagerstown; WashingtonNewspaper0.1992Census for MaylandDocument18401790-1860 Chio census statistics for MarylandDocument1860 Census statistics for MarylandBooklet1973 xxMaryland Population 1930-1960DocumentPercent Population Co. and Hagerstown)Document1880-1980200 current1880-1990 Co.Document1880 Co.1990Population (Mashington Co. and Hagerstown)Document1880-1990St. Mary's Co., MD 1800 CensusDocument800klet196419301990Washington Co. Towns PopulationBooklet19301980Washington Co., MD 1800 CensusBooklet19311963Kir Mail - First FlightFirst PinghtAir Mail - First FlightPostcardAir Mail - First Flight1963Air Mail - First Flight1963Air Mail - First Flight1978Air Mail - First Flight1978Air Mail - First Flight1978Air Mail - First Flight< |

| | 1 | | - | | . |
|-------------------------------|--|------------|---------|---|--------------------------|
| Chambersburg, PA | Burning of Chambersburg (2) | Newspaper | 1899 | | Civil War |
| Chambersburg, PA | Burning of Chambersburg in '64 | Newspaper | 1899 | | Civil War |
| Chambersburg, PA | Campus View Wilson College | Postcard | | x | |
| Chambersburg, PA | Chambersburg 1864 Classic Photograph | Manuscript | 2014 | | Civil War |
| Chambersburg, PA | Chambesburg High School (Glee Club & Play) | Document | 1971 | x | |
| Chambersburg, PA | Cobb's Juvenile Reader | Book | 1836 | х | Chambersburgh Imprint |
| Chambersburg, PA | Graveyard Directory - Zion Reformed - Chambersburg | Booklet | 1975 | x | |
| Chambersburg, PA | Hotel Washington | Postcard | | x | |
| Chambersburg, PA | Hotel Washington | Postcard | 1917 | x | |
| Chambersburg, PA | Hotel Washington Dining Room | Postcard | | x | |
| Chambersburg, PA | Letterkenny Army Depot | Book | 1982 | x | 40th Anniversary |
| Chambersburg, PA | Main Building Penn Hall | Postcard | | x | |
| Chambersburg, PA | Main Street North from Queen Street | Postcard | 1917 | x | |
| Chambersburg, PA | Memorial Square & North Main Street | Postcard | 1917 | x | |
| Chambersburg, PA | National Bank of Chambersburg | ХХ | 1882 | x | |
| Chambersburg, PA | Repository and Whig Newspaper - Marriages & Deaths | Document | 1847-56 | | |
| Chambersburg, PA | Traveler's Visit to Chambersburg | Booklet | 1976 | x | Valley Bank |
| Chambersburg, PA | Willows and Creek - Willson College | Postcard | 1913 | x | |
| Chambersburg, PA | Wolf Lake | Postcard | 1913 | x | |
| Chambersburg, PA | The Feminine Look | Book | 1967 | х | Marie J. Gipe |
| Charles Carroll of Carrollton | "Carrollton: What's in a name?" | Manuscript | | | |
| Charles Carroll of Carrollton | Anna Ella Carroll | Document | 1963 | | |
| Charles Carroll of Carrollton | Biography of Charles Carroll of Carrollton | Document | 1954 | | |
| Charles Carroll of Carrollton | Biography of Charles Carroll of Carrollton | Document | | | |
| Charles Carroll of Carrollton | Charles Carroll of Carrollton | Document | 1963 | | |
| Charles Carroll of Carrollton | Charles Carroll of Carrollton | Document | 1966 | | |

| Charles Carroll of Carrollton | Daniel Caroll nad the Constitution | Document | 1964 | | |
|---|--|----------------|-------------|---|--------------|
| Charles Carroll of Carrollton | Doughoregan Manor, Home of Charles Carroll | Document | | | |
| Charles Carroll of Carrollton | The Carroll Family | Document | | | |
| Charles Carroll of Carrollton | The Carroll Family of Maryland | Document | 1964 | | |
| Charles Carroll of Carrollton | The Early Public Life of Charles Carroll | Document | | | |
| Charles Carroll of Carrollton | The Illustrious Cousins | Document | 1961 | | |
| Charles Carroll of Carrollton | Young Mr. Carroll and Montesquieu | Manuscript | 1967 | | |
| Chase, Samuel | "Samuel Chase, A Great Partisan" | Document | | | |
| Chase, Samuel | "Samuel Chase, A Son of Maryland" | Document | 1967 | | |
| Chase, Samuel | Biography of Samuel Chase | Document | 1964 | | |
| Chesapeake & Ohio Canal - Taken by Judge Richard Kennedy (Box) | Photographs taken by Judge Richard Kennedy - C & O Canal | Photograph | 1896 | x | |
| Chesapeake & Ohio Canal - Victor Cushwa Company (Box) | Research for NPS Visitor's Center at Cushwa Warehouse | Document | 2005 | | |
| Chesapeake & Ohio Canal - Victor Cushwa Company (Box) | Victor Cushwa (Co.), C & O Canal | Document | 1800s | x | |
| Chesapeake & Ohio Canal (file drawers) | C & O Canal (2 file drawers) | XX | | | |
| Chesapeake & Ohio Canal (Rare) | Catoctin Aqueduct - NPS Medallion | Mixed Material | 2011 | | |
| Chestnut Grove, MD | Tales from the Mountain | Book | 2019 | | Arlie Gifft |
| Chewsville, MD | A Brief History of Chewsville School | Document | | | |
| Chewsville, MD | A Short History of Chewsville District | Document | 1963 | | |
| Chewsville, MD | Antietam Sunday School Teacher's Books | Booklet | 1900- 03 | | |
| Chewsville, MD | Bethel Evangelical United Brethren Church | Booklet | 1955 | x | |
| Chewsville, MD | Chewsville gets cancer studies | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Chewsville, MD | Chewsville letter - rededication of Beard's Church | Newspaper | 1892 | | |
| Chewsville, MD | Chewsville PTA and Homecoming | Document | 1970 | | |
| Chewsville, MD | Evangelical United Brethren Church at Shiloh | Document | 1948 | x | |
| Chewsville, MD | Memorial Cannon | Document | 1007 | | |
| Chewsville, MD | Security Post Office Originally named Bissel | Newspaper | 1954 | | Post Offices |
| | • | • | | | |

| | | | | | · |
|------------------------------|---|------------|------|---|-----------------------|
| Chewsville, MD | The Chewsville District - Historical Lecture Series bookmark | Document | | | |
| Chewsville, MD | The Town of Chewsville | Newspaper | 1963 | | |
| Chewsville, MD | World War I Gun | Book | 1919 | | |
| Chewsville, MD PTA (Box) | Full Box | XX | | | |
| Church of God | George Sigler | Book | | | |
| Church of God | J. Arthur Schlichter | Card | 1933 | x | |
| Church of God | Returning to our First Love | Book | 1995 | | |
| Church of God | S. J. Montgomery | Book | 1995 | | |
| Church of the Brethren | Celebrating 300 Years | Calendar | 2008 | | |
| Church of the Brethren | Dedication - Welty's Church | Newspaper | 1898 | | |
| Church of the Brethren | Directory - Hagerstown | Booklet | 1983 | x | |
| Church of the Brethren | Dr. J. M. Henry Resigns | Document | 1927 | x | Blue Ridge College |
| Church of the Brethren | History - St. James Brethren Church | Document | 2005 | | Carl Siler |
| | | Photograph | | V | |
| Church of the Brethren | Temple Choir (Hagerstown) | | 1954 | Х | |
| Church of the Brethren | Welty's Church Dedication | Newspaper | 1898 | | |
| Church of the Brethren | New World Coming | Booklet | 2019 | | Ed Poling |
| Church of the Brethren | Hagerstown Church of the Brethren | Booklet | 1974 | х | |
| Church of the Brethren | Hagerstown Church of the Brethren Sunday School Clas | Photograph | 1958 | х | |
| Church of the Brethren | Yearbook | Booklet | 1936 | х | |
| Church of the Brethren | Brownsville Church of the Brethren | Calendar | 1955 | х | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | "After the Battle" | Newspaper | 1952 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | "Antietam, Maryland Dunker Bible" | Manuscript | 1951 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | "Ephrata Cloister, Ephrata, Pennsylvania" | Document | 1960 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | "Manor, Maryland Dunker Church" | Manuscript | 1950 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | "The Antietam Bible" | Newspaper | 1952 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | "The Brethren Evangelist" | Document | 1957 | | |

| Church of the Brethren (Box) | "The Brethren in Northern Illinois and Wisconsin" | Document | | | |
|------------------------------|---|------------|------|---|---------------|
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | "The Return of the Bible" | Newspaper | 1952 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | "Was Lincoln a Dunker?" | Brochure | 1955 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Album - 200th anniversary - Brethren in Maryland | Photograph | 1958 | x | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Antietam Congregation - Church of the Brethren | Document | | | Conococheague |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Antietam Congregation - Church of the Brethren - history | Document | 1898 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Beaver Creek Church of the Brethren - history | Newspaper | 1955 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Beaver Creek Dunkard - photo (series of 2) | Newspaper | | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Brethren of the Antietam Conservation - petition | Document | 1886 | x | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Brethren vs. Mennonite | Manuscript | 2006 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Bridgewataer College - 100th Anniversary | Booklet | 1980 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Broad Run German Baptism | Document | 1878 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Broadfording Church of the Brethren | Photograph | | x | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Broadfording Church of the Brethren - conference minutes | Booklet | 1965 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Broadfording Church of the Brethren - new parsonage | Newspaper | 1957 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Brownsville Church of the Brethren | Booklet | 1957 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Brownsville Church of the Brethren - baptisms 1895- 1917 | Document | | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Brownsville Church of the Brethren - church directory | Booklet | 1943 | x | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Brownsville Church of the Brethren - church directory | Booklet | 1984 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Brownsville Church of the Brethren - church directory | Booklet | | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Brownsville Church of the Brethren - church directory | Document | | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Brownsville Church of the Brethren - directory | Booklet | 1977 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Brownsville Church of the Brethren - history | Document | 1879 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Brownsville Church of the Brethren - history | Document | 1904 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Brownsville Church of the Brethren - history | Document | | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Buffalo Valley & Sugar Valley Meetings | Calendar | 1938 | x | |
| | | • | | | • |

| | 1 | 1 | 1 | 1 | 1 |
|------------------------------|---|------------|------------------------|---|-----------|
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Bush Creek - Pleasant Hill Church of the Brethren - records | Document | 1892 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Church of the Brethren - anniversary | Document | 1958 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Church of the Brethren - Annual Conference | Booklet | 1909 | x | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Church of the Brethren - church school dedication | Document | 1930 | x | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Church of the Brethren - history | Document | 1976 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Church of the Brethren - history (series) | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Church of the Brethren - Mid-Atlantic District Conference | Booklet | 1969 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Church of the Brethren - Middle Maryland - District Conference | Booklet | 1963, 1964, 1967 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Church of the Brethren - Middle Maryland - district conference | Booklet | 1967 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Church of the Brethren - new buildinig | Newspaper | 1946 | x | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Church of the Brethren - new pastor | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Church of the Brethren - pastor visits Russia | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Church of the Brethren in Maryland - history | Document | | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Conscientious Objectors | Manuscript | 1969 | х | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Directory - Brownsville Brethren Church | Book | 1990 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Downsville Church of the Brethren - rededication | Newspaper | 1952 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Dunkard Church - Antietam National Battlefield | Manuscript | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Dunkard Church - 1890 photo | Newspaper | 1952 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Dunkard Church - 95th Anniversary of Antietam | Newspaper | 1950s | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Dunkard Church - Antietam National Battlefield | Brochure | 1965 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Dunkard Church - ground-breaking for reconstsruction | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Dunkard Church - old photo | Newspaper | 1961 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Dunkard Church - photo of old Bible | Newspaper | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Dunkard Church - photos located | Newspaper | 1952 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Dunkard Church - plans for ground-breaking | Newspaper | 1961 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Dunkard Church - reconstruction | Brochure | 1961 | | Civil War |

| | | - | | - | |
|------------------------------|---|------------|---------------|---|----------------------|
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Dunker Church - "Hills of Glory" pageant | Newspaper | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Dunker Church - history | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Dunker Church - reconstruction | Newspaper | 1961 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Elder Cornelius castle | Photograph | | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Fahrney Church of the Brethren - commemoration service | Newspaper | 1960 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Fahrney-Keedy Memorial Home | Manuscript | 1962 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | First Brethren - 100th Annviersary | Booklet | 1994 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | First Brethren - 56th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1950 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | First Brethren - pastor's death | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | German Baptist Brethren - ledger (Brownsville) | Document | 1867- 1883 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Grace Brethren - 50th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1946 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Grace Brethren - buys house | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Grace Brethren - general info | Manuscript | 1945 | x | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Grace Brethren - mortgage burning | Newspaper | 1946 | x | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Hagerstown Church Directory | Booklet | 1976- 77 | x | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Hagerstown Church of the Brethren - calendar | Calendar | 1983 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Hagerstown Church of the Brethren - history | Document | | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | John Brown | Newspaper | 1952 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Letter from Elder Cornelius | Letter | 1847 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Longmeadow Church of the Brethren - 100th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Manor Church of the Brethren - district conference | Document | 1962 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Manor Church of the Brethren - rededication (Tilghmanton) | Newspaper | 1952 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Monocacy Church of the Brethren - Feet Washing | Newspaper | | | Frederick Co., MD |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Mount Morris College Commencement | Document | 1917 | x | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Old Dunkard Church - photo | Newspaper | 1956 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Old Dunkard Church - rededication | Newspaper | 1962 | | Civil War |

| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Old Dunkard Church bible located | Newspaper | 1957 | | Civil War |
|---------------------------------|---|------------|---------------|---|-------------------------|
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Old Dunkard Church had windows on west | Newspaper | 1957 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Pamphlet on Dunker Church distributed | Newspaper | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Pipe Creek Dunker Church - hsitory | Document | 1950 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Pleasant View Church of the Brethren - 75th Anniversary (Burkittsville) | Document | 1955 | | Frederick Co., MD |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Pleasant View Church of the Brethren - Sower Bible | Newspaper | | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Service at Dunkard Church before restoration (2) | Photograph | 1958 | x | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Sharpsburg Church of the Brethren - 100th Anniversary | Booklet | 1999 | | Civil War |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Shepherd's Spring - Church of the Brethren camp | Newspaper | 1991 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Shepherd's Spring Deed Research | Manuscript | | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Shepherd's Spring Deed Research | Manuscript | | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Weiser, Conrad - home | Brochure | 1965 | | |
| Church of the Brethren (Box) | Welty Church of the Brethren - district closes (Smithsburg) | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Church Women United (Boxes - 3) | Church Women United | ХХ | | | |
| Church, Baptist | Cuisine Suggestions - Fideles Class - First Baptist | Booklet | | x | |
| Church, Baptist | First Baptist Church - Golden Anniversary | Document | 1932 | x | |
| Church, Baptist | First Baptist Church Centennial 1882-1982 | Booklet | 1982 | x | |
| Church, Baptist | First Baptist Church, Hagerstown | Booklet | 1984, 1991 | x | |
| Church, Baptist | First Baptist Church, Hagerstown | Booklet | | x | |
| Church, Baptist | Historical Sketch - First Baptist Church | Document | | x | Rev. Joseph Y. Irvin |
| Church, Christian | "The Christian Press" - Beaver Creek Christian Church | Newsletter | 1913 | | |
| Church, Christian | "The Church Visitor" (2) | Document | 1897 | x | |
| Church, Christian | 1897 Christian Church bulletins surface | Newspaper | 1797 | | |
| Church, Christian | Beaver Creek Christian Church | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| Church, Christian | Beaver Creek Christian Church - 125th Anniversary | Newspaper | | | |
| Church, Christian | Beaver Creek Christian Church - 140th Anniversary | Booklet | 1973 | | |

| | | | - | | |
|-------------------|---|------------|------|---|--------------|
| Church, Christian | Beaver Creek Christian Church - 140th Anniversary | Newsletter | 1973 | | |
| Church, Christian | Beaver Creek Christian Church - couple joins | Letter | 1905 | | |
| Church, Christian | Beaver Creek Christian Church - Dedication | Document | 1903 | | |
| Church, Christian | Beaver Creek Christian Church - new member | Document | 1882 | | |
| Church, Christian | Beaver Creek Christian Church - new members | Document | 1871 | | |
| Church, Christian | Beaver Creek Christian Church List of Pastors | Document | 1972 | | |
| Church, Christian | Beaver Creek Christian Church minister installed | Document | 1983 | | |
| Church, Christian | Boonsboro Christian Church history | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
| Church, Christian | Boonsboro Church was Civil War Hospital | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Church, Christian | Downsville Christian Church built and dedicated | Newspaper | 1952 | | |
| Church, Christian | First Christian Church - new church project (Hagerstown) | Document | 1975 | | |
| Church, Christian | First Christian Church - Our First 100 Years | Book | | | |
| | | Photograph | | | |
| Church, Christian | First Christian Church (Congregation) | | | Х | |
| Church, Christian | First Christian Church 75th Anniversary | Booklet | 1951 | x | |
| Church, Christian | First Christian Church pastor's years of service | Newspaper | 1946 | | |
| Church, Christian | First Christian Church Services of Dedication (Hagerstown) | Document | 1961 | | |
| Church, Christian | First Christian Church steeple repaired | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Church, Christian | First Christian Church's Centennial (Hagerstown) | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Church, Christian | Funkstown Church of Christ becomes civic center | Newspaper | 1969 | | Funkstown |
| Church, Christian | Margie Barkdoll Woltz is Ringgold Church of Christ pianist | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Church, Christian | St. John's Church of Christ minister installed (Clear Spring) | Document | 1987 | | Clear Spring |
| Church, Christian | St. John's Church of Christ re-dedication (Clear Spring) | Document | 1990 | | Clear Spring |
| Church, Christian | St. John's Church of Christ renovated | Newspaper | 1990 | | Clear Spring |
| Church, Christian | Walter S. Hoye obituary | Newspaper | 1936 | | |
| Church, Christian | William Newcomer obituary | Newspaper | | | |
| Church, Christian | First Christian Church (Congregation) | Photograph | 1 | | 1 |

| Church, Christian | Second Christian Church - Hagerstown | Manuscript | 1983 | | 65 West North Ave |
|-------------------|---|------------|---------|---|-------------------------|
| Church, Episcopal | "An Index of Early Maryland Parishes" | Document | 1962 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | "Local Team Ministry Gets National Attention" | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | "The Protestant Episcopal Church of Maryland" | Document | | | |
| Church, Episcopal | African Americans and Episcopal Congregations | Document | 2017 | | Dr. Emelie Amt |
| Church, Episcopal | All Saints Chapel, St. John's Parish | Photograph | | | |
| Church, Episcopal | All Saints Parish Vital Statistics (Frederick, MD) | Document | | | Frederick, MD |
| Church, Episcopal | Claggett Diocensan Center (Buckeystown, MD) | Brochure | | | |
| | | Document | | | |
| Church, Episcopal | Dedication - Stain Glass Windows at St. Marks | | 2018 | | Black History |
| Church, Episcopal | Dedication of St. Mark's Balcony | Document | 2014 | _ | |
| Church, Episcopal | Dr. & Mrs. Stehl - St. John's Episcopal | Negatives | | | |
| Church, Episcopal | Establishment of the Church of England in MD | Document | 1959 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | Gerrit Smith - founder of American Guild of Organists | Document | | | |
| | | Manuscript | | | |
| Church, Episcopal | History of St. John's Parish | | 2015 | | Hagerstown, Md |
| Church, Episcopal | History of the Anglican Church in MD | Document | | | |
| Church, Episcopal | Letter signed by Bishop William R. Whittingham | Letter | 1864 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | MD Diocesan Archives catalog - American Revolution | Document | | | Revolutionary War |
| Church, Episcopal | Records for Vestry of Washington County | Document | 1787-91 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | Sharpsburg First Episcopal Church - 1862 photo | Newspaper | 1956 | | Sharpsburg |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - 200th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1970 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - choir | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - Dr. Albert H. Lucas | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - Dr. Walter Stehl | Newspaper | 1946 | x | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - fund drive | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - history; 1810 Rochester Bible | Newspaper | 1957 | | Rochester, Nathaniel |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - Lucas honored | Newspaper | 1958 | | |

| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - Lucas new rector | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
|-------------------------------------|---|------------|------|---|-----------------------|
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - Lucas resigns | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - new parish house | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - organ re-dedication | Document | 1953 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - parish house dedication | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - steeple | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - Walke named rector | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal - World's Fair Exhibition | Newspaper | 1957 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Episcopal Parish Organ Dedication | Document | 1984 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. John's Restoration (Broad Creek, MD) | Brochure | 1963 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. Luke's Church new parish hall (Brownsville) | Newspaper | 1957 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. Mark's Episcopal - history supplement (Lappans) | Document | | | Lappans Crossroads |
| Church, Episcopal | St. Mark's Episcopal (Lappans) - photos | Newspaper | 1967 | | Lappans Crossroads |
| Church, Episcopal | St. Mark's Episcopal Church (Hagerstown) | Booklet | 1974 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. Mark's Episcopal Church (Lappans), Mrs. William Moore | Newspaper | | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. Mark's Episcopal Church gravestones | Document | | | Lappans Crossroads |
| Church, Episcopal | St. Mark's Episcopal Church history (Breathedsville, MD) | Booklet | 1949 | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. Mark's Parish | Newspaper | | | |
| Church, Episcopal | St. Paul's Episcopal history (Sharpsburg) | Booklet | 1998 | | Sharpsburg, MD |
| Church, Episcopal | St. Thomas Episcopal renovation (Hancock) | Newspaper | 1962 | | Hancock, MD |
| Church, Episcopal | The Establishment of the Church in MD | Document | | | |
| Church, Episcopal | Dedication - Stained Glass Window at St. Mark's | XX | 2018 | | Black History |
| Church, Episcopal | History of St. John's Parish | Manuscript | 2015 | | Hagerstown, MD |
| | Richan William Rollingen Whittington | Letter | 1054 | х | J. Campbell White |
| Church, Episcopal | Bishop William Rollinson Whittingham | Book | 1851 | | vvriite |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | "Doctrine and Discipline of the U.B. in Christ" | | 1819 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | "Origin of the United Brethren in Christ" | Book | | | |

| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Bethel Evangelical U.B 150th Anniversary (Chewsville) | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
|-------------------------------------|--|------------|------|---|--------------------------|
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Bethel United Brethren Church - 125th Anniversary (Rohrersville) | Newspaper | 1946 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Central United Brethren in Christ - 75th Anniversary (Rohrersville) | Newspaper | 1963 | | Rohrersville, MD |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Children in the Quincy U.B. Orphanage | Photograph | 1931 | х | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Church of the United Brethren in Christ (Keedysville) | Newspaper | 1947 | | Keedysville, MD |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Emmanuel E.U.B 23 years old (Hagerstown) | Newspaper | 1946 | x | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Emmanuel E.U.B 25 years old (Hagerstown) | Newspaper | 1949 | х | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Emmanuel E.U.B addition dedication (Hagerstown) | Newspaper | | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Emmanuel E.U.B expansion (Hagerstown) | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Emmanuel Evangelical United Brethren Church | Booklet | 1964 | х | Hagerstown, MD |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Emmanuel U.B. Church - organ dedication (Hagerstown) | Booklet | 1933 | х | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Evangelical United Brethren Chruch - 100th Anniversary (Benevola) | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Geeting Meeting House (Keedysville) | Newspaper | 1950 | | Keedysville, MD |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Geeting Meeting House site found (Keedysville) | Newspaper | 1958 | | Keedysville, MD |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Grace E.U.B dedication | Document | 1958 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Grace E.U.B new Sunday School (Hagerstown) | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Historical Highlights of Old Otterbein CHurch | Document | | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | History of Rohrersville U.M. Church | Booklet | 1971 | х | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | History of St. Paul's U.B. Church | Booklet | 1925 | х | F. Berry Plummer |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | History of St. Paul's U.B. Church - Hagerstown | Booklet | 1925 | х | Rev. F. Berry Plummer |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Mt. Carmel United Brethren Church | Photograph | 1961 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Mt. Hebron U.B history (Keedysville) | Newspaper | 1935 | | Keedysville, MD |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Mt. Nebo Evangelical U.B. Church - rededication (Boonsboro) | Booklet | 1951 | | Boonsboro, MD |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Mt. Zion Church - history | Document | 1977 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Mt. Zion Evangelical U.B. Church - 100th Anniversary (Cearfoss) | Newspaper | 1952 | | Cearfooss, MD |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Quincy Orphanage Boys' Band | Photograph | | x | |

| | | | 1 | | · |
|-------------------------------------|---|------------|---------------|---|-----------------|
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Religious Telescope | Manuscript | 1914- 1938 | x | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Rev. Berry Plummer | Negatives | | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Rev. Walter J. Dice obituary | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Salem U.B. Church - 170th Anniversary (Keedysville) | Newspaper | 1944 | | Keedysville, MD |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Salem U.B. Church - founding of Mt. Hebron church | Newspaper | 1954, 1957 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Salem U.B. Church - history (Keedysville) | Newspaper | 1946 | | Keedysville, MD |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Shiloh E.U.B mortgage burning (Hagerstown) | Newspaper | 1960 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | St. Matthews Evangelical U.B 75th Anniversary (Hagerstown) | Booklet | 1960 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | St. Paul's E.U.B 175th Anniversary (Hagerstown) | Newspaper | 1965 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | St. Paul's E.U.B new pastor | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | St. Paul's Evangelical - merger with United Brethren | Newspaper | | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | St. Paul's Evangelical U.B. Church - 175th Anniversary (Hagerstown) | Booklet | 1965 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | St. Paul's U.B re-dedication (Hagerstown) | Document | 1944 | x | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | St. Paul's U.B. Sunday School Room | Postcard | | x | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | United Brethren Church - Pennsylvania Conference | Booklet | 1912 | x | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Zion Reformed - 200th Anniversary (Hagerstown) | Newspaper | 1970 | | |
| Church, Evangelical United Brethren | Rev. A. M. Evers | Photograph | | х | |
| Church, Lutheran | "An Odious Odyssey" | Booklet | 1929 | x | |
| Church, Lutheran | "Lutheran Brotherhood Bond" | Newsletter | 1970 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | 175th Anniversary - St. Paul's Evangelical Lutheran, Funkstown | Booklet | 1946 | x | |
| Church, Lutheran | Bakersville church | Negatives | | | Long, Jim |
| Church, Lutheran | Catonsville Lutheran - history | Booklet | 1919 | x | |
| Church, Lutheran | Christ Lutheran - Burger Memorial Hall | Newspaper | 1957 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | Christ Lutheran - new buildnig | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | Concordia Lutheran - organized | Newspaper | 1961 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | Dedication Christian Education and Social Activity | Booklet | 1961 | x | St. Mark's |

| Church, Lutheran | Dedication Service - St. Mark's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Booklet | 1929 | x | |
|------------------|--|-----------|------|---|----------------------|
| Church, Lutheran | History of Mt. Moriah Evangelical Lutheran Church, Foxville, MD | Book | 2000 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | Holy Trinity Memorial Lutheran - 200th Anniversary (Sharpsburg) | Newspaper | 1968 | | Sharpsburg, MD |
| Church, Lutheran | Lutheran Congregation - Parochial Registers | Document | 1969 | | Lebanon Co., PA |
| Church, Lutheran | Lutheran Congregation - Parochial Registers | Document | 1971 | | Franklin Co., PA |
| Church, Lutheran | Lutheran Congregation - Parochial Registers | Document | 1971 | | Fulton Co., PA |
| Church, Lutheran | Lutheran Congregation - Parochial Registers | Document | 1972 | | Lancaster Co., PA |
| Church, Lutheran | Lutheran Congregation - Parochial Registers | Document | 1972 | | Adams Co., PA |
| Church, Lutheran | Mt. Moriah Lutheran - 120th Anniversary (Foxville) | Newspaper | 1950 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | Mt. Tabor Evangelical Lutheran - 100th Annviersary (Fairview) | Booklet | 1956 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | Pastor Jacob Goering - Baptisms 1788-1792 | Document | 1971 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | Salem Evangelical Lutheran - photo (Sharpsburg) | Newspaper | 1978 | | Sharpsburg, MD |
| Church, Lutheran | Salem Lutheran - 175th Anniversary (Bakersville) | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | Selling of church pews | Letter | 1832 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Mark's Building Fund and Budget Canvas | Booklet | 1956 | x | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Mark's Evangelical Lutheran - expansion plans | Newspaper | 1946 | x | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Mark's Lutheran - dedicate new building | Newspaper | 1961 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Mark's Lutheran - expansion | Newspaper | 1960 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Mark's Lutheran - Lenten Meditations | Booklet | | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Mark's Lutheran - music | Newspaper | 1980 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Mark's Lutheran - new educational building | Newspaper | 1960 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Mark's Lutheran - new Sunday School (Wolfsville) | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Mark's Lutheran 100th Anniversary | Booklet | 1989 | х | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Paul's Chapel site found (Clear Spring) | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Paul's Evangelical Lutheran - 170th Anniversary (Funkstown) | Booklet | 1941 | x | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Paul's Evangelical Lutheran Church Bi-Centennial | Booklet | 1947 | | |

| | | - | | | |
|-------------------|---|-----------|------|---|----------------|
| Church, Lutheran | St. Paul's Lutheran - 100th Anniversary (Funkstown) | Newspaper | 1950 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Paul's Lutheran - 175th Anniversary (Funkstown) | Newspaper | 1946 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Paul's Lutheran - 189th Anniversary (Funkstown) | Newspaper | 1960 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Paul's Lutheran - education building dedication (Myersville) | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Paul's Lutheran - history book (Funkstown) | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Paul's Lutheran - new education buildng (Greensburg) | Newspaper | 1957 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Paul's Lutheran - Rev. Huffman (Clear Spring) | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Paul's Lutheran & Reformed - 200th Anniversary (Clear Spring) | Booklet | 1947 | x | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Paul's Lutheran & Reformed - 200th Anniversary (Clear | Newspaper | 1947 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | Spring) St. Peter's Evangelical Lutheran - 100th Anniversary (Clear | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | Spring) St. Peter's Evangelical Lutheran - 125th Annviersary | Booklet | 1996 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | St. Peter's Evangelical Lutheran - new education building (Clear | Newspaper | 1961 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | Spring) The President Sleeps - sermon by Rev. Wilson P. Ard | Booklet | 1945 | x | |
| Church, Lutheran | Trinity Evangelical Lutheran - Rev. Ard installation | Booklet | 1941 | x | |
| Church, Lutheran | Trinity Evangelical Lutheran - windows (Chambersburg) | Booklet | | | |
| Church, Lutheran | Trinity Lutheran Church | Card | 1910 | x | J.S. Simon |
| Church, Lutheran | Trinity Lutheran Church | Book | 1970 | x | |
| Church, Lutheran | Trinity Lutheran Church - Smithsburg, MD | ХХ | | | |
| Church, Lutheran | Trinity Memorial Lutheran - new building (Sharpsburg) | Newspaper | 1944 | | Sharpsburg, MD |
| Church, Lutheran | Zion Evangelical Lutheran - 200th Anniversary (Myersville) | Booklet | 1940 | x | |
| Church, Lutheran | Zion Lutheran - 175th Anniversary (Williamsport) | Booklet | 1966 | | |
| Church, Lutheran | Zion Lutheran - 175th Anniversary (Williamsport) | Newspaper | 1966 | | |
| Church, Mennoite | Reiff Church Calendar | Calendar | 2018 | | |
| Church, Mennonite | "A Study of the Dress of the Old Mennonites 170 - 1953" | Document | | | |
| Church, Mennonite | "Little Known Facts About the Amish and Mennonites" | Booklet | 1938 | x | |
| Church, Mennonite | "The Amish in American Culture" | Document | 1972 | | |

| | | | - | r | |
|-------------------|---|------------|-------------|---|----------------------|
| Church, Mennonite | "The Mennonites and Amish in Maryland" | Document | | | |
| Church, Mennonite | :Our Mennonite Community" | Document | 1970 | | Franklin Co., PA |
| Church, Mennonite | Clear Spring Mennonite - history | Document | 1912 | | Clear Spring, MD |
| Church, Mennonite | Cumberland Valley Mennonite genealogies | Document | | | |
| Church, Mennonite | Franklin County Mennonite - history | Document | 1987 | | Franklin Co, PA |
| Church, Mennonite | Hans Herr - Lancaster Mennonite | Booklet | 1970 | | Lancaster Co., PA |
| Church, Mennonite | Lancaster Mennonite Conference Historical Society - "Mirror" | Newsletter | 1975 | | Lancaster Co., PA |
| Church, Mennonite | Mennonite Research Journal (3 issues) | Newsletter | 1974 | | |
| Church, Mennonite | Mennonite Research Journal (3 issues) | Newsletter | 1975 | | |
| Church, Mennonite | Mennonite Research Journal (3 issues) | Newsletter | 1976 | | |
| Church, Mennonite | Mennonite Research Journal (3 issues) | Newsletter | 1977 | | |
| Church, Mennonite | Mennonite Research Journal Cumulative Index | Booklet | 1977 | | |
| Church, Mennonite | Mennonites in the Cumberland Valley - bibliography of sources | Document | 1987 | | |
| Church, Mennonite | Mennonites of the Beaver Creek District | Document | 1960 | | |
| Church, Mennonite | Metzler's Mennonite - history | Booklet | 1978 | | |
| Church, Mennonite | Reformed Mennonite - authors of hymns | Document | 1972 | | |
| Church, Mennonite | Reformed Mennonite - Vital Statistics | Document | 1934 | | |
| Church, Mennonite | Stouffer Mennonite - history | Booklet | | | |
| Church, Mennonite | Stouffer Mennonite Church | Booklet | 1947- 49 | x | |
| Church, Mennonite | Reiff Church Calendar | Calendar | 2018 | | |
| Church, Methodist | "Early Develoment of Methodism in Maryland" | Document | 1969 | | |
| Church, Methodist | "The Annals of Methodism in Hagerstown" | Document | 1887 | | |
| Church, Methodist | "The Birth of Methodism in America and Maryland" | Document | | | |
| Church, Methodist | "The Historical Trail" | Booklet | 1972 | | |
| Church, Methodist | "The Planting of Methodism in Maryland" | Document | | | |
| Church, Methodist | "The Rise of Methodism in Maryland" | Document | 1964 | | |

| | | | | - | |
|-------------------|--|-----------|------|---|----------------------|
| Church, Methodist | "When the Star Shone" - Christmas pageant | Document | | | |
| Church, Methodist | 63rd Anniversary Methodist Meeting House in Midland | Booklet | 1954 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | Asbury Methodist - 139th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1954 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Asbury Methodist - 140th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Asbury United Methodist - 119th Anniversary (Shepherdstown) | Document | 1986 | | Shepherdstown, WV |
| Church, Methodist | Asbury United Methodist - 161th Anniversary | Document | 1979 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Asbury United Methodist - 175th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1993 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Bethel United Methodist - 100th Anniversary (Chewsville) | Newspaper | 1968 | | Chewsville |
| Church, Methodist | Bethel United Methodist (Chewsville) | Booklet | | | Chewsville |
| Church, Methodist | Brown's Meeting House | Booklet | 1965 | x | Hampstead, MD |
| Church, Methodist | Centennial History - Busy Men's Bible Class, Otterbein | Book | 2003 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Centre Street United Methodist Church | Booklet | 1971 | x | Cumberland, MD |
| Church, Methodist | Church of Nazarene - revival | Card | | x | |
| Church, Methodist | Covenant United Presbyterian - new church | Newspaper | 1963 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Emmanuel United Methodist - 50th Anniversary | Document | 1974 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Emmanuel United Methodist - 50th Anniversary Day program | Document | 1974 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Emmanuel United Methodist - 50th Anniversary Service | Document | 1974 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Emmanuel United Methodist - church directory | Booklet | | | |
| Church, Methodist | Emmanuel United Methodist - mortgage burning | Document | 1979 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Emmanuel United Methodist - steeple | Newspaper | 1974 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Grace United Methodist - 75th Annviersary | Newspaper | 1971 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Grace United Methodist - 75th Annviersary | Document | 1971 | | |
| Church, Methodist | History of Mt. Lena United Methodist Church | Booklet | 1984 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | History of St. Matthew's United Methodist Church | Booklet | 2001 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Interdenominational service, St. Paul's Methodist Church | Document | 1938 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | John Wesley United Methodist - 100th Anniversary on Potomac Street | Newspaper | 1988 | | |

| | | - | | - | · |
|-------------------|--|-----------|------------------------|---|----------------------|
| Church, Methodist | John Wesley United Methodist - directory | Booklet | 1969, 1971, 1972 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Methodist Timeline | Document | 1992 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Mount Carmel United Methodist Church History | Booklet | | | |
| Church, Methodist | Mt. Bethel Methodist Episcopal - 100th Annviersary (Wolfsville) | Newspaper | 1936 | | Frederick Co., MD |
| Church, Methodist | Mt. Carmel United Methodist - history (Keedysville) | Document | 1972 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Mt. Zion - history (Cearfoss) | Document | 1977 | | Cearfoss |
| Church, Methodist | New Street United Methodist Church | Booklet | 1984 | | Shepherdstown, WV |
| Church, Methodist | Otterbein United Methodist - church directory | Booklet | 1971 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Otterbein United Methodist Church | Booklet | 1977 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | Otterbein United Methodist Church | Booklet | 1990 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | Otterbein United Methodist Church | XX | | | |
| Church, Methodist | Pageant of the Resurrection | Document | | x | |
| Church, Methodist | Park Head United Methodist - fire | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Rev. James M. Hoover memoriam | Document | 1935 | x | Chambersburg, PA |
| Church, Methodist | Robert Strawbridge - First Methodist Preacher | Document | 1965 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Salem United Methodist - history | Newspaper | 1974 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Shiloh United Methodist - 100th Anniversary | Document | 1969 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Srt. Paul's Methodist - restoration | Document | 1963 | | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's M.E. Church, Smithsburg 100th Anniversary | Document | 1931 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist - 179th Anniversary | Document | 1955 | | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist - 90th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1966 | | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist - anniverary Sunday | Document | 1949 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist - bishop to visit | Newspaper | | | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist - Christamas service | Document | 1950 | | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist - cornerstone | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist - directory (2) | Booklet | 1968 | | |

| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist - missionary | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
|-------------------|---|-----------|------|---|------------------------|
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist - photo | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist - photo | Newspaper | 1966 | | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist - restoration | Document | 1963 | | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist - Rev. Marsh | Newspaper | 1946 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist - Sunday School dedication | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist Church, Hagerstown, Christmas | Document | 1939 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist Episcopal - 100th Annviersary | Document | 1912 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist Episcopal - 27th Anniversary | Booklet | 1912 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist Episcopal - concert | Document | 1921 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist Episcopal - concert | Document | 1924 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist Episcopal - organ dedication | Document | 1921 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's Methodist Episcopal - organ recital | Document | 1922 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's United Methodist - church directory (Smithsburg) | Booklet | 1975 | | |
| Church, Methodist | St. Paul's United Methodist - directory (Smithsburg) | Booklet | 1975 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Union Memorial Service - President William McKinley | Document | 1901 | | |
| Church, Methodist | United Methodist - 100th Anniversary (Shanktown, MD) | Document | 1983 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Vale Summit United Methodist Church | Booklet | 1989 | | Rev. George Harpole |
| Church, Methodist | Washington Square United Methodist - 60th Anniverary | Newspaper | 1946 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Washington Square United Methodist - 90th Annviersary | Document | 1975 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Washington Square United Methodist - dedication | Newspaper | 1947 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Washington Square United Methodist - mortgage burning | Newspaper | 1947 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Washington Square United Methodist - new education building | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Washington Square United Methodist Church Bazaar | Booklet | 1975 | x | |
| Church, Methodist | Wesleyan Methodist - new congregation | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Church, Methodist | Williamsport United Methodist - history | Booklet | 1976 | | |

| Church, Methodist | Williamsport United Methodist - rededication | Document | 1974 | | |
|----------------------|--|-----------|---------------|---|------------------|
| Church, Methodist | Willilamsport United Methodist - Heritage Sunday | Document | 1987 | | |
| Church, Moravian | "History of the Moravian Church" | Document | 1963 | | |
| Church, Presbyterian | East Conococheague Church - history (Greencastle) | Booklet | 1938 | x | |
| Church, Presbyterian | East Conococheague Presbyterian - vital statistics (Greencastle) | Document | 1803- 1816 | | Franklin Co., PA |
| Church, Presbyterian | First Presbyterian Church, History, Yearbook, Directory - Keyser, WV | Booklet | 1932 | x | |
| Church, Presbyterian | History of the Presbyterian Church in Maryland Up to 1865 | Document | 1961 | | |
| Church, Presbyterian | Joseph Gabby's chair | Document | | | |
| Church, Presbyterian | Mt. Olivet Presbyterian - new church (Hancock) | Newspaper | 1954 | | |
| Church, Presbyterian | Mt Olivet Presbyterian - dedication (Hancock) | Newspaper | 1954 | | |
| Church, Presbyterian | Presbyterian Church - 140th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1957 | | |
| Church, Presbyterian | Presbyterian Church - 150th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Church, Presbyterian | Presbyterian Church - 80th Anniversary of building | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Church, Presbyterian | Presbyterian Church - rededication | Newspaper | 1949 | | |
| Church, Presbyterian | Presbyterianism in Colonial Maryland | Document | 1961 | | |
| Church, Presbyterian | Robert Kennedy Memorial Presbyterian - 165th Anniversary (Welsh Run) | Booklet | 1906 | | Franklin Co., PA |
| Church, Presbyterian | Robert Kennedy Memorial Presbyterian - 200th Anniversary (Welsh Run) | Booklet | 1941 | | Franklin Co., PA |
| Church, Presbyterian | Robert Kennedy Memorial Presbyterian - 200th Anniversary (Welsh Run) | Document | 1941 | x | Franklin Co., PA |
| Church, Presbyterian | Robert Kennedy Memorial Presbyterian - dedication (Welsh Run) (2) | Booklet | 1871 | x | Franklin Co., PA |
| Church, Presbyterian | Sketches of Hagerstown Presbyterian ministers | Document | | | |
| Church, Presbyterian | St. Andrew Presbyterian - dedication (Williamsport) | Booklet | 1968 | | |
| Church, Presbyterian | The Presbyterian Church - directory | Booklet | 1952 | | |
| Church, Presbyterian | This Old Building (175th Anniversary) | Booklet | 1992 | | George Maharay |
| Church, Presbyterian | Long-time Members (175th Anniversary) | Booklet | 1992 | | Henry L. Miller |
| Church, Presbyterian | Heading Toward the 200th (175th Anniversary) | Booklet | 1992 | | Jeff Clise |
| Church, Presbyterian | 175 Years of Music (175th Anniversary) | Booklet | 1992 | | New Weatherold |

| | | | | | · |
|------------------|--|------------|-------|---|------------------|
| Church, Quakers | Maryland Quakerism to 1865 | Document | 1958 | | |
| Church, Quakers | Quakers or Friends in Colonial Maryland | Document | 1947 | x | |
| Church, Quakers | The Quakers in Maryland | Document | 1964 | | |
| Church, Quakers | The Society of Friends in Colonial Maryland | Document | | | |
| Church, Reformed | 70th Annual Christmas Eve Service, Zion Reformed | Document | 1937 | x | |
| Church, Reformed | Apple's Church - Baptisms 1773-1848 | Document | 1963 | | Lutheran Church |
| Church, Reformed | Christ Reformed - history (Middletown) | Booklet | 1970 | | |
| | | Photograph | | | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ Reformed Church Choir | | 1967 | Х | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Church - 100th Anniversary (Funkstown) | Newspaper | | | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Church - rededication (Funkstown) | Newspaper | 1951 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Evangelical & Reformed - 100th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1954 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Evangelical & Reformed - 103rd Anniversary | Newspaper | 1957 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Evangelical & Reformed - new church school | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Evangelical & Reformed - new minister | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Evangelical & Reformed - parish house dedicated | Newspaper | 1947 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Evangelical & Reformed - rebuilding project | Newspaper | 1946 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Evangelical & Reformed - Rev. Eyster | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Evangelical and Reformed - directory | Booklet | 1947 | х | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Reformed - photo | Newspaper | 1960 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Reformed Church | Document | 1931 | x | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Reformed Church installation of Rev. H.A. Fesperman | Document | 1930 | x | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Reformed Directory | Book | | | |
| Church, Reformed | Church Records in Reformed Archives of Pennsylvania | Book | 1982 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Evangelical & Reformed - new parsonage (Halfway) | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Church, Reformed | German Reformed - worldly amusements | Manuscript | 1950s | | |
| Church, Reformed | Grace United Church of Christ - 215th Anniversary (Greencastle) | Newspaper | 1965 | | Franklin Co., PA |

| Church, Reformed | Hymns for the centennial - Zion Reformed Church | Document | 1874 | x | |
|------------------|--|------------|------|---|--------------------------|
| Church, Reformed | Jesus Christ, The Same by Rev. J. Spangler Kieffer | Booklet | 1918 | х | |
| Church, Reformed | Mt. Moriah - to be sold | Newspaper | 1947 | | |
| Church, Reformed | On This Rock | Document | | | |
| Church, Reformed | Reformed Church - dismantled (Wolfsville) | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Reformed Church - history (Shepherdstown) | Letter | 1980 | | Shepherdstown, WV |
| Church, Reformed | Rev. J. Spangler Kieffer memoriam | Manuscript | 1919 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem Church - history | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem Evangelical & Reformed - 200th Anniversary | Booklet | 1947 | x | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem Evangelical & Reformed - dedication (Bakersville) | Booklet | 1952 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem Evangelical & Reformed - first full-time minister (3) | Booklet | 1959 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem Evangelical & Reformed - first full-time pastor | Newspaper | | | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem Evangelical & Reformed - installation of minister | Document | 1966 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem Evangelical & Reformed - redecoration | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem Evangelical & Reformed - rededication | Document | 1968 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem Evangelical & Reformed -225th Anniversary (2) | Document | 1972 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem Evangelical & Reformed -dedication | Booklet | 1952 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem Reformed - 150th Anniversary of building | Newspaper | 1972 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem Reformed - 225th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1972 | | |
| | | Newspaper | | | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem Reformed - Pictorial | Document | 2008 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem Reformed - records | Manuscript | 1971 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Salem's Heritage Beginning the Year 1747 | manuscript | 1982 | | |
| Church, Reformed | St. John's United Church of Christ, 140th Anniversary | Booklet | 1995 | х | |
| Church, Reformed | St. Paul's Church - Western Pike | Document | | х | Martha Ankeney Foster |
| Church, Reformed | Stained Glass Windows - Zion | Document | 1943 | х | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed | Booklet | 1945 | х | Scott R. Wagner |

| | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | | | | |
|------------------------|---|------------|------|---|---------------|
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed | Negatives | | | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - 150th Anniversary | Booklet | 1924 | x | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - 165th Anniversary | Document | 1935 | x | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - 200th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1970 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - 200th Anniversary | Document | 1970 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - 200th Anniversary - 4 ministers | Newspaper | 1970 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - 200th Anniversary Communion | Document | 1970 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - 200th Anniversary Dinner | Newspaper | 1970 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - bell chiming | Newspaper | 1954 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - church bell is 177 years old | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - church bells | Newspaper | | | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - history | Newspaper | 1946 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - pastor honored | Newspaper | 1950 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - pastor resigns | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - Rev. Grove | Document | 1979 | | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - sermon (2) | Document | 1913 | x | Titcomb, Mary |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed Sunday School "Book of Psalms" | Booklet | 1932 | x | |
| Church, Reformed | Christ's Reformed Church Choir | Photograph | 1967 | х | |
| Church, Reformed | Zion Reformed - Dedication School Building | Document | 1958 | х | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | "Blessed Elizabeth Ann Seton" | Booklet | 1962 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | "John Carroll at Forest Glen" | Document | 1959 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | "Life of John Carroll 1735-1784" | Document | | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | "Our Lady of the Mount" by Shaun | Booklet | 1993 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | "Saint Mary's, Hagerstown" | Document | 1968 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | "The Catholic Church in Early Maryland History" | Document | | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | "The Jesuit Missions in St. Mary's County" | Document | 1961 | | |

| Church, Roman Catholic | A Paper to Disprove the Prevalent Belief | Document | | | |
|------------------------|--|-----------|------|---|----------------|
| Church, Roman Catholic | Anniversary Year - St. Peter & St. Patrick | Booklet | 1985 | x | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | Archdiocese of Baltimore - 200th Anniversary | Booklet | 1990 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | Bishop John Carroll | Document | | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | Catholic Gravestones (tri-state area) | Book | | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | Catholicism: effect on Robert Brooke Taney | Document | 1960 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | Father Ballard | Negatives | | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | Father Robert Passarelli | Negatives | | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | Jesuit Laborers in the Maryland colony | Document | | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | Jesuits and the Maryland Expedition | Document | | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | Mooresville's Church of St. Thomas - history | Newspaper | 1989 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | Mother Seton's Sisters of Charity | Booklet | 1963 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | Public Sale of Catholic Cemetery | Newspaper | 1910 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | Roman Catholics in Maryland Before The American Revolution | Document | | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | South Pacific-The Island Weekly | Document | 1971 | x | St. Ann Parish |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Ann's Catholic - Christmas cards | Card | | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Ann's Catholic - new church | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Ann's Catholic - priest meets new members | Newspaper | 1966 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Ann's Catholic - woman assists in communion | Newspaper | 1977 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Francis Xavier's Church - photo (Newtown) | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Francis Xavier's Church (newtown) | Brochure | | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. James Catholic - built 1868 (Boonsboro) | Letter | 1967 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. James Catholic - history (Boonsboro) | Document | 1967 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Joseph's Church | Book | 1990 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Mary's Catholic - 120th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1941 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Mary's Catholic - 150th Anniversary | Document | 1976 | | |

| | | | | | . <u> </u> |
|-----------------------------|--|------------|------|---|---------------------------|
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Mary's Catholic - 200th Anniversary of Archdiocese | Newspaper | 1990 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Mary's Catholic - Christmas cards (15) | Card | | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Mary's Catholic - communion | Negatives | 1952 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Mary's Catholic - photo of Father Kenney | Negatives | | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Mary's Catholic - priests' record book 1786-1868 | Book | | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Mary's Catholic - renovation | Newspaper | 1961 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Mary's Catholic - renovation completed | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Mary's Catholic Choir - "1934 Revue" | Document | 1934 | x | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Mary's Catholic Church Records Reception | Document | 2002 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Michael's Catholic - 100th Anniversary (Clear Spring) | Newspaper | 1966 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Michael's Catholic - 100th Anniversary (Clear Spring) (2) | Document | 1966 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Peter & St. Patrick | Booklet | 1985 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | St. Peter's Catholic - 125th Anniversary (Hancock) | Newspaper | 1960 | | |
| Church, Roman Catholic | The Jesuits in Colonial Maryland | Document | 1959 | | |
| Church, United Brethren | Revival, Otterbein U.B. Church | Card | 1946 | x | |
| Church, United Brethren | St. Paul's United Brethren Church (3) | Brochure | 1937 | x | Bulletins |
| Civil Defense | "Radioactive Fallout on the Farm" - USDA | Brochure | 1959 | | |
| Civil Defense | Citizen's Handbook on Nuclear Attack - DOD | Booklet | 1968 | | |
| Civil Defense | Civil Defense Preparedness | Card | | x | |
| Civil Defense | Elbert B. O'Keeffe | Photograph | 1978 | х | Emergency Broadcasting |
| Civil Defense | National Civil Defense Program | Booklet | | | |
| Civil Defense | What to Do in an Air Raid | Newspaper | | x | World War II |
| Civil Defense | Air Raid Instructions | Document | | x | World War II |
| Civil Defense | Home Defense Pledge | Brochure | | | World War II |
| Civilian Conservation Corps | Legacy of the Civilian Conservation Corps (CCC) | Manuscript | 2004 | | |
| Civilian Conservation Corps | The Forgotten Boys of the CCC | Book | 2004 | | |

| Civilian Conservation Corps | Harold T. King (CCC & U.S. Army) | Letter | | | Cabin John, MD |
|-----------------------------|---|------------|------|---|------------------|
| | | | | Х | |
| Civilian Conservation Corps | Celebrating our Past, Creating our Future | Manuscript | 2019 | | |
| Civilian Conservation Corps | Savage River Camp - Co. 1320 | Photograph | 1934 | | Westernport, MD |
| Clay, Henry | Death of Henry Clay - speech | Booklet | 1852 | x | |
| Clear Spring High School | Alumni Banquet | Photograph | 1977 | | |
| Clear Spring High School | Assessment file with photos, Old Clear Spring High | Document | 1973 | | |
| Clear Spring High School | Basketball Program | Document | 1977 | x | |
| Clear Spring High School | Basketball Program | Brochure | | x | |
| Clear Spring High School | Class of 1832 (2) | Photograph | 1977 | | |
| Clear Spring High School | Class of 1940 - Alumni Banquet | Photograph | 1978 | | |
| Clear Spring High School | Clear Spring High School | Booklet | 1919 | x | |
| Clear Spring High School | Clear Spring High School | Negatives | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Clear Spring High School | Clear Spring High School 1977 Reunion; photos | Booklet | 1977 | | |
| Clear Spring High School | Clear Spring High School 1978 Reunion; photos | Booklet | 1978 | | |
| Clear Spring High School | Clear Spring High School Alumni Banquet | Brochure | 1982 | x | |
| Clear Spring High School | Clear Spring High School Alumni Reunion 1976-1982 | Booklet | | | |
| Clear Spring High School | Clear Spring High School Reunion | Booklet | 1981 | | |
| Clear Spring High School | Clear Spring High School Reunion; photos (notebook) | Manuscript | | | |
| Clear Spring High School | Clear Spring High School Yearbook | Booklet | 1914 | x | |
| Clear Spring High School | Clear Spring High School Yearbook | Booklet | 1915 | | |
| Clear Spring High School | Clear Spring High School Yearbook | Book | 1916 | | |
| Clear Spring High School | Clear Spring High School Yearbook | Booklet | 1918 | x | |
| Clear Spring High School | Clear Spring Teachers' Institute - Program | Document | 1895 | x | |
| Clear Spring High School | George A. Sites | Newspaper | 1974 | | |
| Clear Spring High School | Old Clear Spring High School | Photograph | | x | |
| Clear Spring High School | Sixth Annual Alumni Banquet | Booklet | 1981 | x | |

| | | | r r | | |
|------------------|---|------------|---------|---|------------------|
| Clear Spring, MD | Christian Shupp | XX | 1863 | х | |
| Clear Spring, MD | "A History of Clear Spring" | Document | 1974 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | "A History of Clear Spring" | Document | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | "A Story of Clear Spring" - series of 3 | Newspaper | 1947 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | "Dakota Territory - 1882" - Kreps family | Booklet | 1977 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | "History of Clear Spring" - series of 4 | Newspaper | 1944 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | "The Building of Early Clear Spring" (notebook) | Manuscript | 1970 | | Sword, Gerald J. |
| Clear Spring, MD | "The Clear Spring Proving Grounds" (notebook) | Manuscript | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | "Town that was laid out around a clear spring" | Document | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | "Way Back When" - text and photos | Manuscript | 1989 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | A History of Clear Spring | Newspaper | 1899 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Auctioneer Lewis Renner | Photograph | 1977 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Banquet Invitation IOOF | Document | 1909 | x | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Big Pool - Cherry Run Ferry | Photograph | 1936 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring | Newspaper | 1898 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring - A Definitive Biography | Book | 1976 | x | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring - current development | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring - history | Newspaper | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring - history | Document | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring (aerial) | Photograph | c. 1950 | x | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring Academy - list of pupils | Booklet | 1893 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring Civil War exhibit (2) | Document | 1987 | | Civil War |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring Doctors - 1830-1858 | Document | 1987 | | Ward, Dr. James |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring Dramatic Club, "Contents Unknown" | Document | 1923 | x | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring Historical Society - concert (2) | Document | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring Memorabilia | Booklet | | | Civil War |

| | | | | | · |
|--|---|-----------------------------------|----------------------|---|-------------------|
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring Park & Recreation Area - dedication (2) | Document | 1984 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring Rescue Co. 49 - dedication (2) | Booklet | 1987 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring Volunteer Fire Co. | Photograph | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring Volunteer Fire Company | Document | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring Volunteer Fire Company - 25th Anniversary | Booklet | 1960 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Clear Spring Volunteer Fire Company Constitution Bylaws | Brochure | 1977 | x | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Concert benefit Pipe Organ fund, St. John's Reformed Church | Document | | x | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Earl "Skip" Knepper - House of Hokus Pokus | Photograph | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Earl "Skip" Knepper - House of Hokus Pokus | Photograph | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Eng Knode - obituary | Newspaper | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Flood at Clear Spring, MD | Postcard | 1903 | x | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Frantz and Dorrance families | Document | 1977 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | George Snyder | Photograph | 1977 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | History of Clear Spring | Document | 1900 | | By J. Martin Lohr |
| Clear Spring, MD | History of Clear Spring buildings (notebook) | Manuscript | 1989 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | History of Clear Spring by J. Martin Lohr | Document | 1944 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Isaac Nesbitt letter | Letter | 1837 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Kate and Ida Beyard Picnic | Newspaper | 1888 | x | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Kieffer S. Seibert - elections | Newspaper | 1946 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Main Street Theatre concert | Document | 1005 | | |
| | | | 1925 | x | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Numerous Clippings relating to Clear Spring Residents | Newspaper | 1925 | x | |
| | | Newspaper Document | 1925 | x | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Numerous Clippings relating to Clear Spring Residents | | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD Clear Spring, MD | Numerous Clippings relating to Clear Spring Residents Pipe organ recital, St. John's Reformed Church | Document | 1925 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD Clear Spring, MD Clear Spring, MD | Numerous Clippings relating to Clear Spring Residents Pipe organ recital, St. John's Reformed Church Researched House Deeds | Document Document | 1925 1989 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD Clear Spring, MD Clear Spring, MD Clear Spring, MD | Numerous Clippings relating to Clear Spring Residents Pipe organ recital, St. John's Reformed Church Researched House Deeds St. John's United Church of Christ - 100th Anniversary | Document Document Newspaper | 1925 1989 1966 | | |

| | [| 1 | | | ì |
|--|--|------------|-------|---|-----------------------------|
| Clear Spring, MD | The 37-Millimeter Infantry Field Gun | Book | 1919 | | MD Pressed Steel Company |
| Clear Spring, MD | The Old Town Pump | Booklet | 1977 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | The Potomac Hotel | Document | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Various Civil War letters | Letter | 1861 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Victor Miller's Journal | Manuscript | 1857 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Volunteer Fire Co. | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Walt Keefer | Photograph | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Walter Moyers - series of 2 | Letter | | | Civil War |
| Clear Spring, MD | Wilkes Family Home | Photograph | | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | William Harmison letter | Letter | 1830 | | Berkeley Springs, WV |
| Clear Spring, MD | William Harmison letter | Letter | 1844 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | Historical Association Newsletter | Booklet | 1986 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | | Booklet | | | |
| | Historical Association Newsletter | | 1986 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | | Newspaper | | | |
| | Laying of the Corner Stone - Lutheran Church | | 1875 | | |
| Clear Spring, MD | | Booklet | | | |
| | Veterans of Clear Spring High School | | 2016 | | |
| Clocks | A. Dillon Grove Clock - made by Paul Grave | Photograph | | | |
| Clocks | A. Johnston | Newspaper | 1814 | | |
| Clocks | American Clock & Watch Museum | Letter | 1996 | | |
| Clocks | Clock in Western Maryland Room - made by Gallimore | Letter | 2002 | | |
| Clocks | Hagerstown Clocks - L.S. Spangler | Newspaper | | | |
| Clocks | Itnyer Clock | Newspaper | 1947 | | |
| Clocks | John Fessler, Jr Frederick clockmaker | Manuscript | 1937 | x | Frederick, MD |
| Clocks | Joseph Craft clocks | Newspaper | 1974 | | |
| Closed Circuit School Television (Box) | 50 Year Educational Television Reunion | XX | 2V006 | | |
| Closed Circuit School Television (Box) | Closed Circuit School Television | XX | | | |
| Coal | Appleton No. 10 Coal Mine | Postcard | 1908 | x | |

| Coal Deposits of MD | Document | 1965 | | |
|---|--|---|--|--|
| Coal in Pennsylvania | Brochure | 1968 | | |
| Coal in the American Economy 1736-1965 | Document | | | |
| Coal Miners | Document | 1937 | | |
| Coal Mining in MD and Its Influence on MD Transportation | Document | 1964 | | |
| Coal Trade Journal | Document | 1895 | | Roxbury |
| Consolidation Coal Company | Booklet | 1924 | x | |
| Cumberland Coal Trade 1842-1880 | Newspaper | 1881 | | |
| Distribution of Pennsylvania Coals | Мар | | | |
| Georges Creek Coal & Iron Company | Manuscript | 2009 | | Lonaconing, MD |
| George's Creek Valley Coal Mining Operations | Document | | | |
| Maryland Bureau of Mines | Document | 1973- 74 | x | |
| Memorial to John Joseph Rutledge | Booklet | 1953 | x | Geology |
| Potomac Coal Company - Consolidated Coal and Mining Company | Receipt | 1884 | x | |
| Collection of Julia Lillian Lancaster | XX | 2008 | x | |
| 25 Years of Service | Brochure | 1980 | | |
| CRS - "Lifesavers in Action" (2) | Brochure | 1981 | | |
| CRS - "Neighbors Helping Neighbors" | Brochure | | | |
| CRS - 25 years of service | Brochure | 1980 | | |
| CRS - Fund Drive | Brochure | 1973 | | |
| CRS - fundraising letter | Letter | | | |
| CRS - history | Document | | | |
| CRS - information | Brochure | 1977 | | |
| | | + | - | 1 |
| CRS - information | Brochure | | | |
| CRS - information CRS - membership information | Brochure | | | |
| | Coal in Pennsylvania Coal in the American Economy 1736-1965 Coal Miners Coal Mining in MD and Its Influence on MD Transportation Coal Trade Journal Consolidation Coal Company Cumberland Coal Trade 1842-1880 Distribution of Pennsylvania Coals Georges Creek Coal & Iron Company George's Creek Valley Coal Mining Operations Maryland Bureau of Mines Mernorial to John Joseph Rutledge Potomac Coal Company - Consolidated Coal and Mining Company Collection of Julia Lillian Lancaster 25 Years of Service CRS - "Lifesavers in Action" (2) CRS - Service CRS - Service CRS - Fund Drive CRS - fundraising letter CRS - history | Coal Deposits of MDBrochureCoal in PennsylvaniaBrochureCoal in the American Economy 1736-1965DocumentCoal MinersDocumentCoal Mining in MD and Its Influence on MD TransportationDocumentCoal Trade JournalDocumentConsolidation Coal CompanyBookletCumberland Coal Trade 1842-1880NewspaperDistribution of Pennsylvania CoalsMapGeorges Creek Coal & Iron CompanyDocumentGeorge's Creek Valley Coal Mining OperationsDocumentMaryland Bureau of MinesDocumentMemorial to John Joseph RutledgeBookletPotomac Coal Company - Consolidated Coal and Mining CompanyReceiptCollection of Julia Lillian LancasterXX25 Years of ServiceBrochureCRS - "Neighbors Helping Neighbors"BrochureCRS - Si years of serviceBrochureCRS - Fund DriveCres - fundraising letterCRS - fundraising letterLetterCRS - historyDocument | Coal Deposits of MD1965Coal in PennsylvaniaBrochure1968Coal in the American Economy 1736-1965Document1937Coal MinersDocument1937Coal Mining in MD and Its Influence on MD TransportationDocument1964Coal Trade JournalDocument1965Consolidation Coal CompanyBooklet1924Cumberland Coal Trade 1842-1880Newspaper1881Distribution of Pennsylvania CoalsMap2009George's Creek Coal & Iron CompanyDocument1973- 74Memorial to John Joseph RutledgeDocument1973- 74Memorial to John Joseph RutledgeBooklet1953Potomac Coal Company - Consolidated Coal and Mining CompanyReceipt1884Collection of Julia Lillian LancasterXX200825 Years of ServiceBrochure1980CRS - "Lifesavers in Action" (2)Brochure1980CRS - "Neighbors Helping Neighbors"Brochure1980CRS - Fund DriveLetter1973CRS - fundraising letterLetter1973CRS - historyDocument1973 | Coal Deposits of MD1965Coal in PennsylvaniaBrochure1968Coal in the American Economy 1736-1965Document1937Coal MinersDocument19371Coal MinersDocument19371Coal Mining in MD and Its Influence on MDDocument19641Coal Trade JournalDocument19851Consolidation Coal CompanyBooklet1924xCumberland Coal Trade 1842-1880Newspaper18811Distribution of Pennsylvania CoalsMap11George's Creek Valley Coal Mining OperationsDocument1973- 74xMemorial to John Joseph RutledgeDocument1973- 74xMemorial to John Joseph RutledgeBooklet1953xPotomac Coal Company - Consolidated Coal and Mining CompanyReceipt1884xCollection of Julia Lillian LancasterXX2008x25 Years of ServiceBrochure19801CRS - "Lifesavers in Action" (2)Brochure19801CRS - Sy years of serviceBrochure19731CRS - Fund DriveLetter197311CRS - fundraising letterLetter19731CRS - historyDocument197311 |

| 1 | I | T | | 1 |
|---|---|--|---|---|
| CRS telephone stickers | Document | | | |
| Drive for Funding - first year | Photograph | 1955 | x | |
| First Ambulance | Newspaper | | | |
| Lifesavers in Action | Brochure | 1980 | | |
| A Viewof Early Settlement and Vernacular Architecture | Document | 2005 | | |
| Benjamin Ringgold's tab at Globe Tavern | Document | 1818 | | Globe Tavern |
| Canadian Archives citations | Letter | 1989 | | Sword, Gerald J. |
| Conococheague - documents discovered in Canada | Newspaper | 1974 | | |
| Conococheague - history | Document | 1989 | | Powell, Allan R. |
| Conococheague Manor - history | Document | 1998 | | |
| Conococheague Manor - patent (2) | Document | 1768 | | |
| Conococheague Manor 1769 | Мар | | | |
| Conococheague Manor deed | Mixed Material | 1765 | | |
| Conococheague Manor deed | Mixed Material | | | |
| Conococheague Manor history | Document | | | |
| Conococheague Manor tenement list originals in England | Letter | | | |
| MD State Archives citations | Letter | 1975 | | |
| Tenants of His Lordships Manor of Conococheague (notebook) | Manuscript | 1767 | | |
| Grant Conway papers (file drawer) | XX | | | |
| John Cook - pioneer hybridizer of roses | Booklet | 1936 | x | |
| "Tour of Crellin and the Mine" | Document | | | |
| Crellin, MD | Slides | | | |
| History of Crellin, MD by Robert C. Shaffer | Book | 1976 | x | |
| Stanley Coal Company | Document | | | |
| Cresap Family (not itemized) | Document | | | |
| 500,000 acres land grant, south of Ohio River - Letter from | Letter | 1760 | | |
| | Drive for Funding - first year First Ambulance Lifesavers in Action A Viewof Early Settlement and Vernacular Architecture Benjamin Ringgold's tab at Globe Tavern Canadian Archives citations Conococheague - documents discovered in Canada Conococheague - history Conococheague Manor - history Conococheague Manor - patent (2) Conococheague Manor 1769 Conococheague Manor deed Conococheague Manor deed Conococheague Manor tenement list originals in England MD State Archives citations Tenants of His Lordships Manor of Conococheague (notebook) Grant Conway papers (file drawer) John Cook - pioneer hybridizer of roses "Tour of Crellin and the Mine" Crellin, MD History of Crellin, MD by Robert C. Shaffer Stanley Coal Company Cresap Family (not iternized) 500,000 acres land grant, south of Ohio River - Letter | Drive for Funding - first year Photograph First Ambulance Newspaper Lifesavers in Action Brochure A Viewof Early Settlement and Vernacular Architecture Document Benjamin Ringgold's tab at Globe Tavern Document Canadian Archives citations Letter Conococheague - documents discovered in Canada Newspaper Conococheague - history Document Conococheague Manor - history Document Conococheague Manor - patent (2) Document Conococheague Manor - patent (2) Document Conococheague Manor deed Mixed Material Conococheague Manor deed Mixed Material Conococheague Manor deed Mixed Material Conococheague Manor tenement list originals in England Letter Tenants of His Lordships Manor of Conococheague (notebook) Manuscript MD State Archives citations Letter Tour of Crellin and the Mine* Document Crellin, MD Slides "tour of Crellin and the Mine* Document Crellin, MD Slides "tour of Crellin and the Mine* | CRS telephone stickers Photograph 1955 Drive for Funding - first year Newspaper 1955 First Ambulance Brochure 1980 Lifesavers in Action Brochure 1980 A Viewof Early Settlement and Vernacular Architecture Document 2005 Benjamin Ringgold's tab at Globe Tavern Document 1818 Canadian Archives citations Letter 1989 Conococcheague - documents discovered in Canada Newspaper 1974 Conococcheague - history Document 1989 Conococcheague Manor - patent (2) Document 1988 Conococheague Manor - patent (2) Document 1768 Conococheague Manor deed Mixed Material 1765 Conococheague Manor deed Mixed Material 1765 Conococheague Manor tenement list originals in England Letter 1975 Tenants of His Lordships Manor of Conococheague (notebook) Manuscript 1767 John Cook - pioneer hybridizer of roses Booklet 1936 "Tour of Crellin and the Mine" Document 1936 "Tour of Crellin and the Mine" Slides 1976 | CRS telephone stickers Photograph 1955 x Drive for Funding - first year Newspaper 1955 x First Ambulance Brochure 1980 Lifesavers in Action Brochure 1980 A Viewof Early Settlement and Vernacular Architecture Document 2005 Benjamin Ringgold's tab at Globe Tavern Document 1818 Canadian Archives citations Letter 1989 Conococheague - documents discovered in Canada Document 1989 Conococheague - history Document 1989 Conococheague Manor - history Document 1988 Conococheague Manor Archives citations Map Conococheague Manor deed Mixed Material Conococheague Manor deed Manuscript Conococheague Manor deed Manuscript MD State Archives citations Letter |

| Cresap Family File | Bibliographic Entries Relative to Cresap's Fort at Oldtown | Document | | | |
|----------------------|---|------------|------|---|--|
| Cresap Family File | Col. Thomas Cresap | Booklet | 1923 | x | |
| Cresap Family File | Cresap will citations in Romney, WV | Document | | | |
| Cresap Family File | Cresap's War in Susquehanna | Manuscript | 1988 | | |
| Cresap Family File | Did Col. Cresap Murder in Cold Blood all of Logan's Relatives? | Newspaper | 1886 | | |
| Cresap Family File | General request on Cresap family | Letter | 1989 | | |
| Cresap Family File | Home of Colonel Cresap | Newspaper | | | |
| Cresap Family File | Letter requesting list of soldiers serving under Capt. Michael Cresap - nonexistent | Letter | 1974 | | |
| Cresap Family File | List of Cresap's deeds (land records) | Document | | | |
| Cresap Family File | Map showing site of house and farm of Joseph Cresap | Document | | | |
| Cresap Family File | Map showing site of house and farm of Thomas Cresap | Document | | | |
| Cresap Family File | Michael Cresap marched 500 miles to war, and died before it began | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Cresap Family File | Michael Cresap, MD Frontiersman | Document | | | |
| Cresap Family File | Notice of McCauley lecture on Thomas Cresap, bookmark | Document | | | |
| Cresap Family File | Obits of Daniel John Cresap & Col. Cresap; Visit of Lt. Jim Cresap | Newspaper | 1892 | | |
| Cresap Family File | Old Town - A Synopsis of Colonial History | Document | | | |
| Cresap Family File | Revolutionary War Roll of Capt. Michael Cresap | Document | | | |
| Cresap Family File | The Cresap Family | Document | 1954 | | |
| Cresap Family File | The Jefferson - Cresap Controversy: Who Started Lord Dunmore's War? | Manuscript | 1993 | | |
| Cresap Family File | Thomas B. Cresap | Document | 1970 | | |
| Cresap Family File | Thomas Cresap: MD's Frontier Personified | Document | 1964 | | |
| Cresap Family File | Thomas Cresap's Fort | Newspaper | 1898 | | |
| Cresap Family File | Thomas Cresap's gravestone relocated back to original site | Newspaper | 1999 | | |
| Cumberland Bone Cave | Numerous pictures and articles | XX | | | |
| Cumberland Bone Cave | Pleistocene Ecology | Document | 1954 | | |
| Cumberland Bone Cave | Recent Paleontological Discoveries | Document | 1953 | | |

| <u> </u> | | Postcard | | | 1 |
|----------------------------|---|------------|------|---|-----------------------|
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Railroad Bridge Across Susquehanna | | | х | Harrisburg, PA |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | "The Cumberland Valley Railroad in the 1860s" | Booklet | 1963 | | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Building bridge at Powell's Bend | Newspaper | 1909 | | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Charcoal Sketches on the Cumberland Valley Railroad | Newspaper | 1885 | | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Cumberland Valley / Pennsylvania RR Stops - Chambersburg | Newspaper | 1945 | x | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Cumberland Valley Railroad Annual Report | Newspaper | 1858 | | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Cumberland Valley Railroad Station, Hagerstown | Postcard | | x | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Engine to Join the Road Relics | Newspaper | 1931 | | Pioneer |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Franklin Railroad | Newspaper | 1858 | | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Franklin/Cumberland Valley Railroad in Maryland | Document | 2002 | | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Last Passenger Runs | Document | 2003 | | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Laws of Pennsylvania (Franklin Railroad) | Document | 1859 | x | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Many railroad changes coming in several days | Newspaper | 1918 | | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Pennsylvania RR Freight Bill | Document | 1938 | x | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Powder Train (1862) | Newspaper | 1897 | | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Sale of Franklin Railroad | Newspaper | 1849 | | Col. Goerge Schley |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | The Old Franklin Railroad | Newspaper | 1885 | | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | The PA Railroad - Hagerstown to Harrisburg, PA | Document | | | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | The Pennsy Before The Merger (NRB) | Manuscript | 2001 | | |
| Cumberland Valley Railroad | Cumberland Valley Railroad Crossing | ХХ | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | First Presbyterian Church | Brochure | 1922 | x | Also 1940s |
| Cumberland, MD | First Federal Saving and Loan | XX | | | Christmas Carols |
| Cumberland, MD | "Allegany County Welfare Board" | Document | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | "Cumberland's Glass Industry" | Document | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | "Mr. Shriver and the Flag" | Document | | | Civil War |
| Cumberland, MD | "The Industrial Past and Present of Cumberland, MD" | Document | | | |

| | | - | | | |
|----------------|---|------------------|---------|---|-----------------|
| Cumberland, MD | "The Story of Cumberland" | Booklet | 1965 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Algonquin Hotel | Photograph | | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Allegany High School Graduation | Brochure | 1953 | х | |
| Cumberland, MD | American Legion Post No. 13 Drum Corps (2) | Photograph | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Architectural Tour of Downtown Cumberland | Brochure | 1980 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Baltimore St. looking west | Photograph | | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Banquet-Fort Cumberland Post No. 13 | Document | 1944 | х | Ameican Legion |
| Cumberland, MD | Battlefield at Pleasant Mills | Мар | | x | Civil War |
| Cumberland, MD | Bicentennial Anniversary of Whiskey Rebellion | Brochure | 1994 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Bill O'Neil - pilot | Newspaper | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Bird's Eye View | Photograph | | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Bird's Eye View from Court House | Postcard | 1958 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Birth Dates | Booklet | 1924-26 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Blaen-Avon Coal Company (2) | Receipt | 1873 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | C & O Canal | Postcard | 1912 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Capture of General Crook and Kelly | Magazine Article | 1893 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Capture of Generals Crook and Kelley by McNeil Rangers | Newspaper | 1903 | | Civil War |
| | | Book | | х | |
| Cumberland, MD | Capuchin Franciscan Memories | Photograph | 1975 | | Blaine Burkay |
| Cumberland, MD | Celanese Corp. | | | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Chamber of Commerce | Manuscript | 1931 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Chesapeake & Ohio Canal | Мар | 1896 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Citations for Elijah and James Fuller (3) | Document | 1800s | | |
| Cumberland, MD | City Council Organizes | Newspaper | 1946 | | Thomas S. Post |
| Cumberland, MD | Clarysville Inn | Photograph | | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Cornerstone Ceremony-New Telephone Building | Document | 1948 | х | C & P Telephone |
| Cumberland, MD | Cumberland | Manuscript | 1962 | | |

| | | - | | | |
|----------------|--|------------|------|---|--------------|
| Cumberland, MD | Cumberland - 200th Anniversary | Booklet | 1987 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Cumberland - Military Birthplace of George Washington | Brochure | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Cumberland and Elk Lick Coal Company - Francis Gannon | Letter | 1878 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Cumberland Chamber of Commerce (2) | Brochure | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Cumberland city map | Мар | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Cumberland Electric Railway Company | Document | 1960 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Cumberland map | Мар | 1806 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Cumberland Rotary Club | Newsletter | 1962 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Cumberland Terminus | Brochure | 1992 | | NPS |
| Cumberland, MD | D. Lynn | Receipt | 1886 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Dam View | Postcard | 1906 | x | C&O Canal |
| Cumberland, MD | David S. Powell obit - served in O'Neill's Rangers | Newspaper | 1909 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Death of Mary G. Walsh - Librarian | Newspaper | 1982 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Downtown Cumberland 1960-1980 | Book | 1987 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Downtown Revitalization Project (Appalachia Magazine) | Manuscript | 2002 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Effects of the B&O Railroad upon Cumberland | Document | 1960 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Emanuel Protestant Episcopal Church | Postcard | 1907 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Evening Shadows - Potomac River | Postcard | 1910 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | F. Brooke Whiting House | Brochure | 2004 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Fairgo - Cumberland Fairgrounds (2) | Brochure | | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Fairgo - Offical Program | Booklet | 1948 | х | Horse Racing |
| Cumberland, MD | Fairgrounds and Racetrack | Photograph | | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Fifty-Sixth Graduation - Allegany High School | Document | 1944 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Fire in Cumberland | Newspaper | 1833 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | First Church of Christ - Dedication | Document | 1956 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | First Day Cumberland & Frostburg Bus Line | Photograph | 1927 | | |

| | | | | | 1 |
|----------------|---|------------|------|---|-----------------------|
| Cumberland, MD | First Methodist Church 1836-1959; new church buildi | Booklet | 1959 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | First Presbyterian Church 1810-1950 | Booklet | 1950 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | First SLR Camera Design - Hervy Laney | Manuscript | 2006 | | |
| | | Book | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Fort Cumberland | | 1989 | | Allan Powell |
| Cumberland, MD | Fort Cumberland Bicentennial | Booklet | 1955 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Fort Cumberland Bicentennial | Book | 1955 | х | |
| Cumberland, MD | Fort Cumberland Hotel envelope | Letter | 1955 | х | |
| Cumberland, MD | Fort Cumberland Post No. 13 American Legion | Booklet | 1932 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | George L. Long (High grade cigars) | Receipt | 1911 | x | Monroe Coal Mining |
| Cumberland, MD | Gordon - Roberts House (2) | Brochure | 2004 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Graduates Western Maryland Hospital Nurses | Photograph | 1911 | x | Ada Brotemarkle |
| Cumberland, MD | Historic Cumberland Antique Mall | Brochure | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Historic Downtown Cumberland | Brochure | | | |
| | | Book | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | History and Highlights YMCA | | | Х | James Bishop |
| Cumberland, MD | Impression of Cumberland Brewing Co. Seal | Document | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Improving the Government of Cumberland | Booklet | 1947 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Independent Order Mechanics | Receipt | 1887 | Х | |
| Cumberland, MD | John Fay - An Old Confederate | Newspaper | 1901 | | Civil War |
| Cumberland, MD | Letter from Santa | Letter | 1898 | Х | Cumberland Times |
| Cumberland, MD | Lover's Leap | Newsletter | 1933 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Mertens' Sons, Building Contractors | Receipt | 1887 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Mini-History of Cumberland | Brochure | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Moonlight on Lake Coon | Postcard | 1939 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Narrows Park | Photograph | | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Ort Brothers Bakery | Document | 1962 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Potomac Produce Company (3) | Receipt | 1911 | x | Monroe Coal |
| | | | 1311 | ^ | Mining |

| Cumberland, MD | Potomac River - Potomac Club House | Postcard | 1907 | x | |
|----------------------------------|---|----------------|------|---|-------------------|
| Cumberland, MD | Queen City Hotel and Railroad Station | Brochure | 1972 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Queen City Hotel Park | Photograph | | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Railfan's Guide | Brochure | 1992 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Rails to and from Cumberland | Document | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Riverside Park (2) | Photograph | | x | |
| | Sovings Ponk | Envelope | | х | |
| Cumberland, MD Cumberland, MD | Savings Bank Scenes during the flood in Cumberland | Newspaper | 1924 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Serman-Allegany High School Graduating Class | Document | 1947 | х | |
| Cumberland, MD | Shoppers Guide | Brochure | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Shopper's Guide to Downtown Cumberland | Brochure | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | St. Luke Lutheran Church - dedication | Booklet | 1960 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | St. Paul's Lutheran Church | Photograph | | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Sunset on the Potomac | Postcard | | x | |
| | | Book | 1052 | х | |
| Cumberland, MD | The Anniversary Story - B'er Chayim | Book | 1953 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | The Failure to Preserve the Queen City Hotel | | 1975 | x | B & O Railroad |
| Cumberland, MD | The Island - Potomac River | Postcard | | х | |
| Cumberland, MD | Thermometer & Weather gauge - Queen City Brewing Company | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Two Generals Captured (Crook & Kelly) | Booklet | 1971 | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Two Generals Kidnapped | Booklet | 1971 | | McNeill's Rangers |
| Cumberland, MD | U.S. Post Office | Postcard | | х | |
| Cumberland, MD | Victorian Historic District in Cumberland | Brochure | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | Views of Cumberland, MD | Book | 1985 | х | William L. Wilson |
| Cumberland, MD | Walking Tour of Downtown Cumberland | Brochure | 1000 | | |
| | | Dhote mer 1 | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | West Side from Potomac River | Photograph | | х | |
| Cumberland, MD | West Side PTA | Booklet | 1949 | х | |

| | | | - | | |
|---------------------------------|--|------------|-------------|---|---|
| Cumberland, MD | Western Maryland Hospital (4) | Postcard | 1912- 19 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Wilson & Pugh | Receipt | 1910 | x | Monroe Coal Mining |
| Cumberland, MD | WV Central & Pittsburgh Railroad Station | Newspaper | | | |
| Cumberland, MD | ҮМСА | Photograph | | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | YMCA Cumberland Monthly | Manuscript | 1889 | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | Savings Bank | Envelope | | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | First Federal Saving and Loan | XX | | | Christmas Carols |
| Cumberland, MD | F. Minke's | Card | | x | |
| Cumberland, MD | American Legion Public Picnic | Document | 2008 | | |
| Current Event Club (Box) | Current Event Club (broken) | Booklet | 1907- 36 | x | |
| Cushwa, Victor, Company | Busy in Williamsport | Newspaper | 1893 | | Chesapeake & Ohio Canal - Victor Cushwa |
| Cushwa, Victor, Company | Georges Creek Coal | Receipt | 1898 | x | Williamsport, MD |
| Cushwa, Victor, Company | See Chesapeake & Ohio Canal - Victor Cushwa Company (Box) | XX | | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. | July Fourth Celebration | Newspaper | 1964 | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | "PM Editor Flies New Channel-Wing Plane" | Manuscript | 1964 | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | "The Custer Channel Wing" (notebook) | Manuscript | 1954 | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Custer Channel Wing | Photograph | | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Custer Channel Wing Airplane | Photograph | | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Custer Channel Wing at Landis Hangar | Photograph | 1964 | x | Aviation |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Custer Channel Wing Corp general information (notebook) | Manuscript | 1952 | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Custer Channel Wing Corp stockholder proxy | Card | 1963 | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Custer Channel Wing Corp. stock - Class A | Document | 1967 | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Experimental Aircraft Assoc. Membership Card | Card | 1959 | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | First all-fiberglass plane, Oxnard, CA | Photograph | 1948 | x | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Letter regarding stock certificates | Letter | 1961 | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Letterhead - Custer Channel Wing Corporation | Document | 1953 | | Hotel Alexander |

| | | | | | i |
|---------------------------------|---|------------|------|---|------------------|
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Men and airplane parts | Photograph | | x | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | National Aircraft Corp. business cards | Card | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Offering circular | Booklet | 1954 | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Pencil drawings of Custer Channel Wing airplane | Document | | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Popular Mechanics - W.R. Custer story | Manuscript | 1947 | x | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Research | Brochure | 1955 | x | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | SEC Halts Stock Sales | Newspaper | 1960 | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | The Custer Channel Wing | Manuscript | 1977 | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Various papers - Fun-Kell Aircraft Corporation | Document | | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Wedding of Daughter of Willard R. Custer | Negatives | 1946 | x | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Willard R. Custer | Photograph | | | |
| Custer Channel Wing Corp. (Box) | Wind Tunnel Test - War Dept., Army Air Forces | Document | 1947 | x | |
| Dahlgren, Madeleine Vinton | Dahlgren Chapel | Document | 1962 | | |
| Dahlgren, Madeleine Vinton | "The Friend in Need" (conjuring book); published in Boonsboro | Book | 1845 | | Boonsboro, MD |
| Dahlgren, Madeleine Vinton | Admiral Dahlgren & Naval Gunnery | Book | | x | |
| Dahlgren, Madeleine Vinton | Capt. Ulric Dahlgren wounded in Civil War | Newspaper | 1896 | | Civil War |
| Dahlgren, Madeleine Vinton | Conjuring book discovered | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Dahlgren, Madeleine Vinton | Dahlgren Chapel Cryptorium | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Dahlgren, Madeleine Vinton | Dahlgren Chapel has many visitors since restoration | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| Dahlgren, Madeleine Vinton | Dahlgren Chapel restored | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| Dahlgren, Madeleine Vinton | Handwritten medical cures | Document | | | |
| Dahlgren, Madeleine Vinton | Vandals desecrate Dahlgren Chapel | Newspaper | | | |
| Dahlgren, Madeline Vinton | South Mountain Inn | Postcard | | | |
| Danzer Metal Works | Christmas Cards | Card | | х | |
| Danzer Metal Works | General Catalog No. 1 | Book | | | |
| Death Records | A Souvenir of Samuel & Mary Newcomer Emmert | Booklet | 1885 | Х | |

| Death Records | Abraham Bowman dies - Civil War veteran | Newspaper | 1923 | | |
|---------------|--|-----------|------|---|------------------------|
| Death Records | Alice Constance Grim | Brochure | 1966 | х | |
| Death Records | Alicia M. (Nick) Myers | Document | 2010 | | |
| Death Records | Allen Yingling - magistrate | Newspaper | 1925 | | |
| | | Newspaper | | | |
| Death Records | Ann Elizabeth Lecron (Mrs. Simon) | | 1903 | | Not Obit. Index |
| Death Records | Anna Louise (Thompson) Sullivan | Document | 2011 | | |
| Death Records | Anne Elaine Garrett | Brochure | 2009 | | |
| Death Records | Arlington Ray Best | Brochure | 2006 | | |
| Death Records | Arthur Millard Toms, Sr. | Brochure | 1981 | | |
| Death Records | Bertha Lucille Iseminger | Brochure | 2002 | | |
| Death Records | Bruce Leonard Higdon | Brochure | 1972 | | |
| Death Records | Capt. John Winston Waddy - Civil War Veteran | Newspaper | 1919 | | |
| Death Records | Carl Ellis Dewease, Sr. | Brochure | 1965 | x | |
| Death Records | Carley Perre Smith | Brochure | 1973 | | |
| Death Records | Carolyn A. (Myers) Ritter | Newspaper | 2002 | | |
| Death Records | Carson Estate - R. Bruce Carson | Newspaper | 1949 | | |
| Death Records | Charles Brunner Carter | Brochure | 1963 | x | |
| Death Records | Charles D. Baer, Jr. | Brochure | 1976 | x | |
| Death Records | Charles Leo Frisby, Jr. | Brochure | 2004 | | |
| Death Records | Christian M. Keedy obit | Newspaper | 1905 | | |
| Death Records | Claggett D. Spangler | Document | 1911 | | |
| Death Records | Clare Eames | Newspaper | 1930 | | William T. Hamilton |
| Death Records | Clarence D. Gordon | Brochure | 1962 | x | |
| Death Records | Clarence Poffenberger | Brochure | 1980 | | |
| Death Records | Clark A. Stover | Document | 2010 | | |
| Death Records | Cleo May Poffenberger | Brochure | 1984 | | |

| | | | - | | |
|---------------|--|-----------|------|---|-----------|
| Death Records | Col. Marvin Leroy Jacobs | Newspaper | 2007 | | |
| Death Records | D. Harry Anthony Killed Near Winchester | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| Death Records | David K. Cushwa, Jr. | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Death Records | David R. Hager | Newspaper | 1934 | | Civil War |
| | | Newspaper | | | |
| Death Records | David W. Fletcher, Jr. | | 1991 | | |
| | | Brochure | 2010 | | |
| Death Records | Dean Markey Miller | Document | 2018 | | |
| Death Records | Death Certificate - Howard B. Stitley | | 1935 | | |
| Death Records | Death Certificate - Katie Elizabeth Stitley | Document | 1943 | | |
| Death Records | Death of Augustine S. Mason - former city attorney | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Death Records | Dennis E. Reeder | Brochure | 2001 | | |
| Death Records | Dorlene Marie Slifer | Brochure | 2001 | | |
| | | XX | | | |
| Death Records | Dorothy Andrews (Jones) Kenner | | 2009 | | |
| Death Records | Dr. D.B. Bushong obit | Newspaper | | | |
| Death Records | Edward Franklin Davis | Brochure | 1981 | x | |
| Death Records | Eli Myers | Newspaper | 1899 | | |
| Death Records | Elizabeth Anne Haines | Brochure | 1998 | | |
| | | Brochure | | | |
| Death Records | Ellis George Duffer Jr | Brochure | 2017 | | |
| Death Records | Elsie O. Castle | Biochure | 1967 | x | |
| Death Records | Emma K. Carl | Card | 1955 | | |
| Death Records | Erma Naomi Smith | Brochure | 1981 | | |
| Death Records | Estie Virginia Toms | Brochure | 1965 | | |
| Death Records | Flora M. Boward | Newspaper | 1981 | | |
| Death Records | Florence Roberta (Hatfield) Kaetzel | Brochure | 2014 | | |
| Death Records | Frank Joseph Sagi | Document | 2012 | | |
| Death Records | Franklin & Marshall College Obituary Record | Booklet | 1905 | x | |
| Death Records | Franklin Chester Kaetzel | Brochure | 1980 | | |

| Garland D. Gordon | Card | 2004 | | |
|--|---|---|---|---|
| George Dewey Rickerds, Sr. | Brochure | 1966 | | |
| George L. Fisher - Civil War veteran | Newspaper | 1927 | | |
| George P. Haller | Brochure | 1964 | x | |
| George Robert "Bobby" Lyles, Jr. | Brochure | 2015 | | |
| George Warner dead at 72 | Newspaper | 1930 | | |
| Gerald P. Smith, Sr. | Brochure | 1981 | | |
| Glen R. Reeder | Brochure | 1965 | | |
| Glenn Elwood Hutzell | Brochure | 2010 | | |
| Hattie Mae Moss | Brochure | 1966 | x | |
| Helen Louise Hahn | Brochure | 1998 | | |
| Herbert Francis Renner, Jr. | Brochure | 2012 | | |
| Herman Daniel Toms | Brochure | 1989 | | |
| Hillard Edwin Hull | Brochure | 2008 | | |
| Hugh Harding Fouch | Brochure | 2000 | | |
| Irwin L. Miller | Card | 1897 | х | |
| Isabell I. Watkins | Brochure | 1995 | | |
| Isabelle L. Poole | Brochure | 1983 | | |
| Jacob E. Thomas obit | Newspaper | 1908 | | |
| Jacob Late - Civil War veteran | Newspaper | 1930 | | |
| Jacob Monath - Civil War veteran | Newspaper | 1925 | | |
| Jacob Snively - Last Civil War Soldier | Newspaper | 1940 | | |
| James Dayton - Fatal Accident | Newspaper | 1916 | | |
| James Franklin Stockslager | Postcard | 2010 | | |
| James M. Jack - obituary | Newspaper | 1885 | | |
| James Vernon Keller | Document | 2006 | | |
| | George Dewey Rickerds, Sr. George L. Fisher - Civil War veteran George P. Haller George Robert "Bobby" Lyles, Jr. George Warner dead at 72 Gerald P. Smith, Sr. Glen R. Reeder Glen R. Reeder Glenn Elwood Hutzell Hattie Mae Moss Helen Louise Hahn Herbert Francis Renner, Jr. Herman Daniel Toms Hillard Edwin Hull Hugh Harding Fouch Irwin L. Miller Isabell I. Watkins Isabell L. Poole Jacob E. Thomas obit Jacob Monath - Civil War veteran Jacob Snively - Last Civil War Soldier James Dayton - Fatal Accident James K. Jack - obituary | Garland D. GordonBrochureGeorge Dewey Rickerds, Sr.BrochureGeorge L. Fisher - Civil War veteranBrochureGeorge P. HallerBrochureGeorge Robert "Bobby" Lyles, Jr.BrochureGeorge Warner dead at 72NewspaperGerald P. Smith, Sr.BrochureGlen R. ReederBrochureGlenn Elwood HutzellBrochureHattie Mae MossBrochureHelben Louise HahnBrochureHerbert Francis Renner, Jr.BrochureHillard Edwin HullBrochureHurgh Harding FouchBrochureIsabell I. WatkinsBrochureIsabell I. WatkinsBrochureJacob Late - Civil War veteranNewspaperJacob Snively - Last Civil War SoldierNewspaperJames Franklin StockslagerPostcardJames M. Jack - obituaryDocument | Garland D. Gordon2004George Dewey Rickerds, Sr.Brochure1966George L. Fisher - Civil War veteranNewspaper1927George P. HallerBrochure1964George Robert "Bobby" Lyles, Jr.Brochure2015George Robert "Bobby" Lyles, Jr.Brochure1930Gerald P. Smith, Sr.Brochure1981Glen R. ReederBrochure1985Glenn Elwood HutzellBrochure1966Helen Louise HahnBrochure1998Herman Daniel TomsBrochure1989Hillard Edwin HullBrochure2000Irwin L. MillerCard1897Isabell I. WatkinsBrochure1995Isabell L. PooleBrochure1983Jacob Late - Civil War veteranNewspaper1930Jacob Late - Civil War veteranNewspaper1930Jacob Late - Civil War veteranNewspaper1930James Franklin Stockslager2010NewspaperJames Franklin Stockslager2010James Franklin Stockslager2010James K. Jack - obituaryNewspaper1885 | Garland D. Gordon2004George Dewey Rickerds, Sr.Brochure1966George L. Fisher - Civil War veteranNewspaper1927George P. HallerBrochure1964xGeorge Robert "Bobby' Lyles, Jr.Brochure2015George Robert "Bobby' Lyles, Jr.Brochure1930George Warner dead at 72Newspaper1930Gerald P. Smith, Sr.Brochure1981Glen R. ReederBrochure1965Glen R. ReederBrochure1966Katte MassBrochure1966Hattie Mae MossBrochure1966Helen Louise HahnBrochure2010Hattie Mae MossBrochure1989Herman Daniel TomsBrochure2000Hugh Harding FouchCard1897Hugh Harding FouchBrochure1995Isabell I. WatkinsBrochure1993Jacob E. Thomas obitNewspaper1908Jacob Late - Civil War veteranNewspaper1925Jacob Monath - Civil War veteranNewspaper1925Jacob Shively - Last Civil War SoldierNewspaper1940James Dayton - Fatal AccidentNewspaper1946James Franklin StockslagerPostcard2010James Franklin StockslagerPostcard2010 |

| Death Records | Jeremiah Summers - last of slaves | Newspaper | 1925 | | |
|---------------|--------------------------------------|-----------|------|---|--|
| Death Records | John B. Thirston dead | Newspaper | 1898 | | |
| Death Records | John Gehr Dies | Newspaper | 1898 | | |
| Death Records | John H. Middlekauff | Newspaper | 1930 | | |
| Death Records | John Ross Hahn | Brochure | 1987 | | |
| Death Records | John T. Tice | Newspaper | 1926 | | Chesapeake & Ohio Canal (file drawers) |
| Death Records | John Wesley Smith - toll gate keeper | Newspaper | 1925 | | |
| | | Brochure | | | |
| Death Records | John Williams McGolerick, Jr. | | 2018 | | World War II |
| | | Brochure | | | |
| Death Records | June I. (Lowman) Higdon | | 2012 | | Artist |
| Death Records | Kathleen Serena "Kate" Nicodemus | Brochure | 2000 | | |
| Death Records | Kathryn Rebecca (Kennedy) Best | Brochure | 2014 | | |
| | | Brochure | | | |
| Death Records | Kenneth Junior Hull | | 2017 | | |
| Death Records | Leonard E. Poffenberger | Document | 1999 | | |
| Death Records | Lester Elwood Reeder | Brochure | 1986 | | |
| Death Records | Letha Viola Smith | Brochure | 1974 | | |
| Death Records | Lewis Gerald Troupe | Brochure | 1996 | | |
| Death Records | Linda Lu Iseminger | Document | 2010 | | |
| Death Records | Lois Virginia "Ginny" Koontz | Brochure | 2004 | | |
| Death Records | Lola R. Haller | Brochure | 1963 | x | |
| Death Records | Luella A. Anders | Brochure | 2000 | | |
| Death Records | M. Emmert Fechtig | Newspaper | 1898 | | |
| Death Records | M. Emmert Fechtig obit | Newspaper | 1898 | | |
| Death Records | Mabel Marie Reeder | Brochure | 1986 | | |
| Death Records | Mae Malinda Reeder | Brochure | 1970 | | |
| Death Records | Major Edward Watts obit | Newspaper | 1886 | | |
| Death Records | Margar E. Brunner obit | Newspaper | 1907 | | |

| Death Records | Maria Kretzer | Newspaper | 1931 | | |
|---------------|---|-----------|------|---|---|
| Death Records | Martin Luther Toms | Brochure | 1949 | | |
| Death Records | Mary Dugan | Newspaper | 1924 | | |
| Death Records | Mary E. (Edmonds) Pitsnogle obit | Newspaper | 1954 | | |
| Death Records | Mary Edna Reeder | Brochure | 1978 | | |
| Death Records | Mary Frances Nicodemus | Brochure | 1983 | | |
| Death Records | Mary Lou (Miller) Metcalf | Brochure | 2014 | | |
| Death Records | Mary Mae Horine | Brochure | 1999 | | |
| Death Records | Mary Roberta Holder | Brochure | 1960 | x | |
| Death Records | Melvin Lee Corder | Brochure | 1975 | | |
| Death Records | Melvin Moxley | Newspaper | 1914 | | |
| Death Records | Memory of Walter B. Valentine | Brochure | 1971 | x | |
| Death Records | Merrel David Hahn, Sr. | Brochure | 1985 | | |
| Death Records | Mervil James Reeder | Brochure | 1984 | | |
| Death Records | Mervin Willis Myers | Brochure | 1998 | | |
| Death Records | Millard Dawson Kefauver, Jr. | Brochure | 2006 | | |
| Death Records | Napoleon Bonaparte Hull | Newspaper | 1896 | | |
| Death Records | Nellie Catherine Bealer | Brochure | 1978 | x | |
| Death Records | Nellie Cordelia Chrissinger - local librarian | Document | 1955 | | |
| Death Records | Nellie G. Nokes | Brochure | 1961 | x | |
| Death Records | Nina Amelia Kaetzel | Brochure | 1978 | x | |
| Death Records | Nora L. (Smith) Webber Hutzell | Document | 2011 | | |
| Death Records | Obituary of Dr. Arthur G. Tracey | Newspaper | 1960 | | |
| Death Records | Obituary of Dr. Grace L. Tracey | Newspaper | 1972 | | |
| Death Records | Oneida Mae Smith | Brochure | 1991 | | |
| Death Records | Otho B. Lowry | Brochure | 1958 | x | |
| | • | • | | | • |

| | | - | | | |
|---------------|--|------------|------|---|----------------|
| Death Records | Paul E. Anthony Sr. | Newspaper | 1989 | | |
| Death Records | Pinkie Potter | Brochure | 1963 | х | |
| Death Records | Preston Carson Shellenberger | Postcard | 2010 | | |
| Death Records | Preston N. Phillips | Brochure | 1963 | x | |
| Death Records | Ralph H. Donnelly | Document | 2003 | | |
| Death Records | Ralph Sterling Kaetzel | Brochure | 1985 | | |
| Death Records | Reformed Church Death Records 1788-1802 | Document | | | Frederick, MD |
| Death Records | Rev. Elmer R. Andrews | Newspaper | 1981 | | |
| Death Records | Rev. Frederick William Conrad | Newspaper | | | |
| Death Records | Rev. I. Walton Bobst | Newspaper | | | |
| Death Records | Rev. John M. Graybill | Newspaper | | | |
| Death Records | Rev. Montgomery Killed by Train | Newspaper | 1918 | | (Reprint 2018) |
| Death Records | Rev. Newton Lyon Poling | Brochure | 2002 | | |
| Death Records | Rev. William Goddrich | Newspaper | | | |
| Death Records | Revolutionary War Soldiers, Washington Co. | Manuscript | 1963 | | |
| Death Records | Richard Irven Holder | Brochure | 2005 | | |
| Death Records | Robert L. Hite | Brochure | 1998 | | |
| Death Records | Roy Allen Sampsell | Brochure | 2003 | | |
| Death Records | Rudy, Gertrude Lenore (Adams) | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Death Records | Rudy, Harry R. | Newspaper | 1941 | | |
| Death Records | Sarah Phillips (was Wiegand) | Document | 1892 | х | |
| Death Records | Susan Donegan | Newspaper | 1927 | | |
| Death Records | Susan R. Grim | Brochure | 1980 | x | |
| Death Records | Thelma Jane Reeder | Brochure | 1990 | | |
| Death Records | Thomas A. Pitcock - miller | Newspaper | 1925 | | |
| Death Records | Thomas H. White - Civil War veteran | Newspaper | 1930 | | |

| | | | | | 1 |
|---------------|---|-----------|------|---|--------------------|
| Death Records | Thomas Kennedy | Newspaper | 1832 | | |
| | | Newspaper | | | |
| Death Records | Thomas Rowe - Last GAR member | | 1936 | | |
| Death Records | Thomas Spencer | Newspaper | 1931 | | |
| Death Records | W.C. Long - harness maker | Newspaper | 1933 | | |
| Death Records | W.F. Hollenberger (veteran engineer) | Newspaper | 1937 | | |
| Death Records | Wanda W. Metcalf | Brochure | 2015 | | |
| Death Records | Welty Calvin Nicodemus | Brochure | 1970 | | |
| Death Records | Willialm H. Dodson - Hancock | Newspaper | 1930 | | |
| Death Records | William Ausherman Sowers | Brochure | 2009 | | |
| Death Records | William Dawson Wolford | Brochure | 2002 | | |
| Death Records | William Edgar Dorsey | Brochure | 2008 | | |
| Death Records | William Elwood Lowery | XX | 2007 | | |
| Death Records | William H. Rosensteel | Newspaper | 1899 | | |
| Death Records | William Leonard Tritapoe | Document | 2013 | | |
| Death Records | William McKinley Harrison | Brochure | 1965 | х | |
| Death Records | William Mohler | Booklet | 1948 | х | |
| Death Records | William R. Koontz | Document | 2008 | | |
| Death Records | William Richard Mullenix, Jr. | Brochure | 1974 | | |
| Death Records | William Robert Hamilton - writer | Newspaper | 1930 | | |
| Death Records | Kenneth Junior Hull | Brochure | 2017 | | |
| Death Records | David W. Fletcher, Jr. | Newspaper | 1991 | | |
| Death Records | Ann Elizabeth Lecron (Mrs. Simon) | Newspaper | 1903 | | not in obit. Index |
| Death Records | Jacob A. Snively - Last Civil War Soldier | Newspaper | 1940 | | |
| Death Records | Thomas C. Rowe - Last GAR Member | Newspaper | 1936 | | |
| Death Records | John William McGolerick, Jr. | Brochure | 2018 | | World War II |
| Death Records | Rev. Montgomery Killed by Train | Newspaper | 1918 | | (Reprint 2018) |

| Death Records | Dean Markey Miller | Brochure | 2018 | | |
|---------------|--|------------|------|---|-------------------------|
| Death Records | Bernard Hillenbrand | Newspaper | 2018 | | Antietam Battlefield |
| Death Records | Richard Alaric Bowman | Brochure | 2005 | | Fahrney-Keedy |
| Death Records | Dr. H. Edwin Blair | Newspaper | 1978 | | |
| Death Records | Bessie L. Fuller | Brochure | 1970 | x | |
| Death Records | Garaldine Oleta (Clark) Crilly | Brochure | 1920 | | |
| Deeds | 1st deed in Washington Co.; Indians | Document | 1727 | | |
| Deeds | Boundary Dispute - Samuel Volgamot vs. Christian Ebersole | Document | 1769 | | Water Sink |
| Deeds | C.L. Walter Farm is Sold | Newspaper | 1919 | | |
| Deeds | Deed from David Schindel to Benjamin P. Schindel | Document | 1878 | x | |
| Deeds | Deed from Indians; Potomac River & Antietam Creek | Document | 1730 | | |
| Deeds | Deed from Indians; Potomac River & Antietam Creek | Newspaper | 1971 | | |
| Deeds | Deed from Indians; Potomac River & Antietam Creek | Newsletter | 1971 | | |
| | | Document | | х | |
| Deeds | George G. Solling - Thomas Bloyer | | 1889 | | |
| Deeds | Washington Co., MD Deeds Surname List, 1776-1932 | Booklet | 1982 | | |
| Deeds | Perry B. McLaughlin to John B. Huston | XX | 1865 | х | |
| Delamere | "Booth Ran First School in County" | Newspaper | 1951 | | |
| Delamere | "Lord Delamere" from Encyclopedia Britannica | Document | | | |
| Delamere | "Our County Heritage" series | Newspaper | | | Hicks, E. Russell |
| Delamere | "Roving Reporter" - slaves of Mr. Booth | Newspaper | | | St. Mark's Episcopal |
| Delamere | Bartholomew Booth Coat of Arms | Document | | | |
| Delamere | Booth Family Tree in Washington Co. | Document | | | |
| Delamere | Booths Mill Burns | Document | 1899 | | |
| Delamere | Building Dedication | Document | 1849 | | St. Mark's Episcopal |
| Delamere | Cracker Barrel article on Bartholomew Booth (series of 5) | Manuscript | 1986 | | |
| Delamere | Dam - Devil's Backbone Park | Document | 2002 | | |

| | | 1 | | | |
|--------------------|---|------------|------|---|------------------|
| Delamere | Delamere - color photocopy | Photograph | | | |
| Delamere | Delamere barn sign with men | Negatives | | | |
| Delamere | Delamere Farm | Negatives | | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Delamere | Delamere Mansion | Document | | | |
| Delamere | Errors in Cracker Barrel's Bartholomew Booth articles | Document | | | |
| Delamere | Pencil drawing of Antietam Power Co. turbine | Document | | x | |
| Delamere | Photo of Delamere | Document | 1943 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Delamere | Photo of Delamere; secret room to hide soldiers | Мар | | | Civil War |
| Delamere | Photo of Portrait of Bartholomew Booth | Photograph | 1760 | | |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | "Bones of Warhorse will be interred near Jackson" | Newspaper | 1997 | | |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | "Henry Kyd Douglas: Reconstructed Rebel" | Document | 1993 | | Civil War |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | "Rev. Robert Douglas 1807-1867" | Document | 1872 | | Civil War |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | "Rev. Robert Douglas" | Document | 1870 | | Civil War |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | "Riding with Stonewall" | Manuscript | 1991 | | |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Biography of Henry Kyd Douglas | Document | 1898 | | Civil War |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Book Review of "I Rode With Stonewall" | Newspaper | 1941 | x | Civil War |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Book Review of "I Rode With Stonewall" | Manuscript | 1942 | x | Civil War |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Civil War Military Records | Document | | | Civil War |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Damages sustained by Rev. Robert Douglas at Battle of Antietam | Document | 1862 | | Civil War |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Douglas's Memories of Stonewall Jackson | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Ferry Hill | Photograph | | | |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Ferry Hill Place; National Park Service | Brochure | | | |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Former Byron Home | Manuscript | 1984 | | |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Henry Kyd Douglas obituary (5 different ones) | Newspaper | 1903 | | Civil War |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | House has lots of history | Manuscript | 1977 | | |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Letter written to Mr. Robbins | Letter | 1901 | | |

| | 1 | 1 | | | |
|---------------------------|---|-----------------------------|-----------|---|--------------------------|
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Letterhead of Douglas at Camp Frank Brown | Document | 1894 | x | |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Photo of Henry Kyd Douglas (2 different ones) | Photograph | | | |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Washington Co. Court - resolution on Douglas's death | Document | 1904 | | |
| Douglas, Henry Kyd | Wedding of Harriet Louise Howard to John Kyd Beckenbaugh | Newspaper | 1902 | | |
| Douglas, William O. (Box) | C & O Canal Assoc. "Along the Towpath" | XX | 1961- | x | |
| Downey Family (Box) | Downey Family | XX | 2008 | x | |
| Downey, Samuel J. Estate | | Document | | x | |
| | Downey Samuel J. Estate Papers | | 1845-47 | ~ | |
| Downey, Samuel J. Estate | Downey, Samuel J. Estate Papers | Document | 1845-1847 | х | |
| Eagles (F.O.E.) | Eagles Lodge | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| Eagles (F.O.E.) | Eagles Lodge Initiation | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| Eagles (F.O.E.) | Koogle Eagles Club | Negatives | | | |
| Eagles (F.O.E.) | Letter from England | Photograph and Negatives | 1944 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | "Mayor & Council Open Budget Talks" | Newspaper | 1948 | x | Hagerstown |
| Elgin, W. Lee | "Money goes back to state" | Newspaper | 1948 | x | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | "Tribute to W. Lee Elgin" | Document | 1949 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Aerial view of farm | Photograph | | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | American Association of MVA Annual Conference | Document | 1959 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Chester Delphey with animal heads | Photograph | | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | City Dog Pound and Shelter | Newspaper | 1938 | x | Hagerstown |
| Elgin, W. Lee | City of Hagerstown Financial Statement | Book | 1948 | x | Hagerstown |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Dept. of Motor Vehicles Budget (7) | Document | 1938 | x | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Driving Handbook | Booklet | 1953 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Eastern Conference of Motor Vehicle Administrators | Photograph | 1948 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Elgin for Mayor | Letter | 1948 | | Lane, William Preston |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Elgin for Mayor | Document | | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Elgin for Mayor advertisement (3) | Letter | 1949 | x | |

| | | | 1 | | 1 |
|---------------|--|------------|------|---|------------|
| Elgin, W. Lee | Elgin for Mayor advertisement (3) | Document | | x | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Elgin for Mayor letter to voters (5) | Letter | 1949 | x | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Elgin for Mayor speech | Document | 1948 | x | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Elgin Realtors Exclusive Listing Agreement | Document | | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Elgin Tribute Committee | Letter | 1945 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Elgin Tribute Committee | Letter | 1949 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Elgin Tribute Committee | Document | 1949 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Elgin Tribute Committee | Letter | | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Harry Haller's Analysis of Maryland Politics | Letter | 1960 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Improvement of Hamilton Lane | Letter | 1949 | x | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Jonathan Street Parking | Newspaper | 1948 | x | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Leaving office as Motor Vehicle Commissioner (5) | Letter | 1949 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Leaving office as Motor Vehicle Commissioner (6) | Letter | 1949 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Mayor Richard H. Sweeney radio speech | Newspaper | 1949 | x | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | People Eating | Photograph | | x | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Petition; Motor Vehicles Administration | Document | 1947 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Photos on Wall | Photograph | | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Pledge to Washington County Free Library | Letter | 1961 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Post Card to Mother | Photograph | | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Radio speech for mayor | Document | 1949 | x | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Reservation form for W. Lee Elgin Tribute | Document | 1949 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Road from Hagerstown to Frederick | Letter | 1945 | x | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Small photo of unnamed girl | Photograph | | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Speech for Mayor of Hagerstown | Document | | | Hagerstown |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Speech notes | Card | | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Survey at Motor Vehicle Inspection Stations | Card | | | |
| | | | | | 1 |

| | | | | | * |
|---------------|---|----------------|-------|---|----------------------|
| Elgin, W. Lee | Unnamed Girl | Photograph | | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | W. Lee Elgin - 11" x 14" | Photograph | | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | W. Lee Elgin (8 1/2" x 11") | Photograph | | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Washington Co. Study Commission | Letter | 1961 | | |
| Elgin, W. Lee | Water Rates | Letter | 1938 | х | Hagerstown |
| Elks Club | "New Lodge Formed" | Newspaper | 1897 | | |
| Elks Club | "The Elks Lock Horns" | Newspaper | 1897 | | |
| Elks Club | 100th Anniversary Celebration, B.P.O.E., Hagerstown Lodge 378 | Booklet | 1997 | | |
| Elks Club | 16th Annual Convention ticket | Mixed Material | 1936 | x | |
| Elks Club | 35th Annual Convention | Document | 1955 | | |
| Elks Club | 9th Annual Convention | Document | 1929 | x | |
| Elks Club | Annapolis Float (Elks 622) | Photograph | 1929 | | Clara Bester |
| Elks Club | Elks | Photograph | 1950s | | |
| Elks Club | Elks | Negatives | | | |
| Elks Club | Elks Club | Negatives | 1947 | х | |
| Elks Club | Elks Lodge | Negatives | | | |
| Elks Club | Elks Lodge 278 | Photograph | | | African Americans |
| Elks Club | Fishing Contest at Elks Picnic Grounds | Photograph | 1950 | | |
| Elks Club | Flag Day Exercises | Document | | х | |
| Elks Club | Hagerstown Lodge NO. 378 Badge | Mixed Material | 1911 | х | |
| Elks Club | Henry's Theater | Photograph | | | |
| Elks Club | Jim Mobley | Photograph | | | |
| Elks Club | Key Chain Lodge 378 | Mixed Material | | х | |
| Elks Club | Membership Card | Card | 1968 | | |
| Elks Club | Memorial Service | Newspaper | 1922 | | |
| Elks Club | Ninth Annual B.P.O.E. Tri-State Convention | Booklet | 1929 | x | |

| | | | | | 1 |
|-----------------------|--|----------------|--------|---|-----------------------|
| Elks Club | Old Elks Club Building Downtown (2) | Negatives | | | |
| Elks Club | Old Elks Club Building Downtown (2) | Negatives | | | |
| | | Document | | | |
| Elks Club | Time Line - Elks Hall & Henry's Theatre | | 2017 | | |
| Elliott, Jesse Duncan | "An Eyewitness Account of the Battle of Lake Erie" | Manuscript | 1978 | | |
| Elliott, Jesse Duncan | Commodore Jesse Duncan Elliott | Newspaper | 1975 | | War of 1812 |
| Elliott, Jesse Duncan | National Register of Historic Places Inventory | Document | | | Bester House |
| Elliott, Jesse Duncan | Speech delivered in Hagerstown on 14 Nov 1843 | Book | 1844 | x | |
| | | Book | | | |
| Elliott, Jesse Duncan | The Constitution Loses her Figure Head | Document | 1955 | ; | Old Ironsides |
| Emmitsburg, MD | "History of Emmitsburg" | Document | 1966 | | |
| Emmitsburg, MD | Emmit's Poplar Fields | Manuscript | 1963 | x | |
| Emmitsburg, MD | Irishtown: More than a Fantasy | Document | 1984 | | |
| Emmitsburg, MD | Mount St. Mary's College | Document | | | |
| Emmitsburg, MD | Mount St. Mary's College | Document | | | |
| Emmitsburg, MD | Our Lady's Grotto - Mount Saint Mary's College | Booklet | 1965 | x | |
| | | Photograph | | х | |
| Emmitsburg, MD | Salute to Graduates | Slides | 1979 | | Mount St Mary's |
| Emmitsburg, MD | St. Joseph's | Slides | 1964 | x | |
| Emmitsburg, MD | Salute to Graduates | Photograph | 1979 | x | Mount Saint Mary's |
| Emmittsburg, MD | Certificate - Mount Saint Mary's College | Mixed Material | 1979 | x | Marsha Fuller |
| Episcopal Church | St. John's Parish | Brochure | 2018 | | |
| Exchange Club | Mad Caps 1967, 1970-1972 | Booklet | | x | |
| Fahrney | "History of the House of Fahrney" | Booklet | 1892 | | |
| Fahrney | Fahrney Family; Doctors | Newspaper | 1983 | | |
| Fahrney | Fahrney Keedy Retirement Home | Newspaper | 1905 | | Beaver Creek |
| Fahrney | Fahrney laboratory | Newspaper | | | Fahrney, Dr. Peter |
| Fahrney | Fahrney Memorial Company - letterhead | Document | | | |
| Fahrney | Fahrney Memorial Home | Manuscript | 1944(? | 1 | |

| Fahrney | Fahrney Memorial Home | Photograph | | x | |
|---|--|------------|------|---|--------------------------|
| Fahrney | Fahrney Memorial Home - dedication of addition | Newspaper | 1916 | | |
| Fahrney | Fahrney Memorial Home - Directors Minutes, etc. | Booklet | 1908 | | |
| Fahrney | Fahrney Memorial Home for the Aged - dedication | Newspaper | 1907 | | |
| Fahrney | Fahrney Reunion - 1st Annual | Newspaper | 1908 | | |
| Fahrney | Fahrney Reunion Association - 70th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1978 | | |
| Fahrney | Fahrney Reunion Association; speech | Document | 1908 | x | Wagaman, Charles D. |
| Fahrney | Fahrney Reunion held in City Park | Newspaper | 1926 | | |
| Fahrney | Fahrney Reunion Picnic | Newspaper | 1908 | | |
| Fahrney | Fahrney Reunion to be held | Newspaper | | | |
| Fahrney | Fahrney, Dr. Peter - directions for medicine | Document | 1879 | x | |
| Fahrney | Old Fahrney Meetinghouse | Document | 1902 | | Beaver Creek |
| Fahrney Family | Dr. Peter's Vitalizer | Manuscript | | | |
| Fairchild | Deck - Playing Cards | Document | | | |
| Fairchild | Family Day Program | Brochure | 1967 | x | |
| Fairchild Aircraft (Box or File Drawer) | Fairchild Aircraft (file drawer) | XX | | | |
| Fairchild Aircraft (Box or File Drawer) | Fairchild Reunion | DVD | 2004 | | Aviation |
| Fairchild Aircraft (Box or File Drawer) | Rosie the Riveter | DVD | 2005 | | Hagerstown Industries |
| Fairfax, Thomas (Lord) | "The Northern Neck Proprietary to 1745" | Document | | | |
| Fairfax, Thomas (Lord) | Fairfax Line Survey - field notes | Document | 1746 | | Potomac River |
| Fairfax, Thomas (Lord) | Land Patent to Northern Neck of VA | Document | 1745 | | |
| Fairfax, Thomas (Lord) | Lord Fairfax story | Newspaper | 1924 | | |
| Fairview, MD | Historical Glimpses of Fairview (MD) | Document | 1993 | | |
| Falling Waters, WV | "Paper on Falling Waters Skirmish" | Document | | | Civil War |
| Falling Waters, WV | Battle - 55th Virginia Infantry - 7th Michigan Cavalry | Newspaper | 1913 | | |
| Falling Waters, WV | Battle July 14, 1863 | Manuscript | 1863 | | Civil War |

| | | | 1 | | |
|---|---|------------|-------------|---|-------------------------|
| Falling Waters, WV | Battle of Falling Waters (July 3, 1861) | Newspaper | 1911 | | |
| Falling Waters, WV | Battle of Falling Waters 7/2/1861 (Blue & Gray) | Manuscript | 2005 | | |
| Falling Waters, WV | Capture of Yankee Soldiers | Newspaper | 1903 | | Civil War |
| Falling Waters, WV | Edgewood Manor | Document | | | Civil War |
| Falling Waters, WV | Falling Waters Battlefield | Brochure | 2005 | | |
| Falling Waters, WV | Falling Waters Skirmish, 1863 | Document | 1879 | | Civil War |
| Falling Waters, WV | Northern Neck Proprietary | Document | 1967 | | |
| Falling Waters, WV | Pettigrew Monument | Document | | | Civil War |
| Falling Waters, WV | Rev. John T. McBryde | Newspaper | 1910 | | |
| Family Line of John William Ridenour (Box) | Family Line of John William Ridenour | Document | 2007 | x | C. William Ridenour |
| Federal Alternative Work Center | Federal Alternative Work Center | Booklet | 1991 | | Mount Quirauk |
| Ferguson, J.B. & Company | Cost estimates - contract bids (notebook) | Manuscript | 1927- 30 | x | |
| Ferry Hill | A Panoptic Plantation in Washington Co., MD | Document | 2004 | | |
| Ferry Hill | Addendum to Ferry Hill Place Resource Guide | Document | 2004 | | |
| Ferry Hill | Antietam Battlefield | Newspaper | 1934 | | Civil War |
| Ferry Hill | Antietam Cement Company | Newspaper | 1893 | | William M. Blackford |
| Ferry Hill | Antietam Cement Works for sale | Newspaper | 1905 | | |
| Ferry Hill | Beckenbaugh, Nannie Cowan obituary | Newspaper | | | |
| Ferry Hill | Blackford Journals 1835-1836 (notebook) | Manuscript | 1835 | | |
| Ferry Hill | Blackford Journals 1839 | Newspaper | 1839 | | |
| Ferry Hill | Blackford's protest for loss of ferry use | Letter | 1833 | | C & O Canal |
| Ferry Hill | Boteler's Ford Battle - Shepherdstown | Newspaper | 1934 | | Civil War |
| Ferry Hill | Canal Road - history and architecture | Document | 1998 | | C & O Canal |
| Ferry Hill | Damage Claim - Rev. Robert Douglass | Document | 1862 | | |
| Ferry Hill | Ferry Hill | Newspaper | 1997 | | C & O Canal |
| Ferry Hill | Ferry Hill - history and architecture | Newspaper | | | |

| Ferry Hill | Ferry Hill for sale | Newspaper | 1830 | | |
|--------------------------------|---|-----------|------|---|-------------|
| Ferry Hill | Ferry Hill Place | XX | 2012 | | Lapel Pin |
| Ferry Hill | Ferry Hill Place (NPS) | Brochure | | | |
| Ferry Hill | Ferry Hill Place Resource Guide | Document | 1998 | | C & O Canal |
| Ferry Hill | Frog Island - lost children | Newspaper | | | |
| Ferry Hill | Houses and Lots to rent - occupied by Mr. Blackford | Newspaper | 1850 | | |
| Ferry Hill | Kretzer-Knodle House | Document | 1992 | | C & O Canal |
| Ferry Hill | Pack Horse Ford | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| Ferry Hill | Potomac Cement Works for sale | Newspaper | 1914 | | |
| Ferry Hill | The Smith-Holmes Duel | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Ferry Hill | View of Shepherdstown (Sketch) | Document | 1852 | | |
| Ferry Hill | Will of Thomas Swearingen | Document | 1760 | | |
| Fiddlersburg, MD | Incidents of the Bridgeport Paper Mill and Fiddlersburg 1861-65 | Newspaper | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Fiddlersburg, MD | Itneyer, Clarence - Boyhood Memories | Booklet | 1969 | | |
| Fiddlersburg, MD | Itneyer, Clyde B farm accounts | Book | 1900 | x | |
| Fiddlersburg, MD | Itneyer, Clyde B farm accounts | Book | 1910 | | |
| Fiddlersburg, MD | Itneyer, Clyde B. biography | Document | | x | |
| Fiddlersburg, MD | Shiloh Evangelical United Brethren - J. Frank Ridenour speech | Document | 1957 | | |
| Fiddlersburg, MD | Shiloh U.M. Church - 100th Anniversary | Document | 1969 | | |
| Fiddlersburg, MD | Shiloh U.M. Church - 125th Anniversary | Document | 1994 | | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Blue Ridge Odd Fellows - temple fire | Letter | 1939 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Cumberland Valley Fire Prevention Conference | Document | 1948 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Cumberland Valley Volunteer Firemen 20th Convention | Document | 1930 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Cumberland Valley Volunteer Firemen's Association prize list | Card | 1947 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | I.O.O.F temple fire | Letter | 1939 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Independent Junior Engine Co. #3 - stationery | Document | 1972 | | |

| | | - | | | |
|--------------------------------|--|------------|------|---|-------------------------------|
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Independent Junior Fire Co incorporation papers | Document | 1923 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Independent Junior Fire Engine Co. #3 lease | Document | 1971 | | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Independent Junior Steam Fire Co lease | Document | 1958 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Independent Junior Steam Fire Co MOA | Document | 1945 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Junior Fire Co history | Document | | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Junior Fire Co. #3 Annual Smoker & Social | Card | 1939 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Junior Fire Co. #3 House Rules | Document | | | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Junior Fire Co. #3 Oyster Roast invitation | Card | 1942 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Junior fire Engine Co. #3 minutes | Letter | 1922 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Junior Volunteer Fire Co. #3 carnival permit | Document | 1949 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | MD State Firemen's Assoc. Memorial Museum | Letter | 1947 | | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Middletown Volunteer Fire Co. annual meeting | Document | 1935 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Pioneer Hook & Ladder | Letter | 1935 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Salvation Army newsletter | Newsletter | 1937 | x | |
| Fire Co Independent Jr. No. 10 | Washington Co. Volunteer Firemen's Association by- laws | Document | | x | |
| Fires | Blue Mountain House Destroyed by Fire | Newspaper | 1963 | | |
| Fires | Central Chemical fire | Photograph | 1943 | | Long, Jim |
| Fires | Colonia Hotel Fire | Photograph | 1947 | x | Hotels |
| | | Newspaper | | | |
| Fires | Downtown: A History of Destruction | | 1974 | | McCroy's |
| Fires | Engine House Blaze | Newspaper | 1896 | | Cumberland Valley Railroad |
| Fires | Federal Silk Mill Fire (8) | Photograph | 1959 | х | Williamsport, MD |
| Fires | Fertilizer Plant Fire | Photograph | 1942 | x | |
| Fires | Fire - Odd Fellows Hall | Newspaper | 1939 | | |
| Fires | Fire - S.M. Bloom Building | Photograph | 1949 | x | |
| | | ХХ | | | |
| Fires | Fire 19-23 W. Antietam | | 2013 | | |
| Fires | Fire at Feed Company (Farm Bureau Cooperative) | Photograph | | x | |

| | | | | | . <u></u> |
|------------------------|---|-----------------------------|------|---|------------------|
| Fires | Fire at Odd Fellows Building (3) | Photograph | | | |
| Fires | Fire on W. Church Street | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Fires | Frank H. Luther- veteran fire fighter | Newspaper | | | |
| Fires | Grey Gables fire | Photograph and Negatives | 1955 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Fires | Hays and Bikles Shoe Store - fire | Photograph and Negatives | 1945 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Fires | Historic Church Burns - Salem United Brethren, Keedysville | Manuscript | 1943 | x | |
| Fires | Howard Hosier Mill nad Gaylor's Garage | Newspaper | 1920 | | |
| Fires | Lightning Burns Antietam Mills | Newspaper | 1914 | | |
| Fires | Mattress Works Fire | Newspaper | 1897 | | |
| Fires | Newberry Fire - Downtown Hagerstown | Photograph | 1974 | x | |
| Fires | Odd Fellows (IOOF) Building fire | Photograph | 1939 | x | |
| Fires | Fire 19-23 W. Antietam | XX | 2013 | | |
| First Day Issues (Box) | First Day Issues (7) (Box) | XX | | | |
| Fish Weirs | Ancient Indian Fishtraps in the Potomac River | Magazine Article | | | |
| | | Newspaper | | | |
| Fish Weirs | Antietam Fish Co. | | 1824 | | |
| Fish Weirs | Dams | Magazine Article | 1983 | | |
| Fish Weirs | Eel Pot - Fish Trap - Fish Pot | Magazine Article | 1967 | | |
| Fish Weirs | Fish Weirs in the Monocacy and Potomac Rivers | Manuscript | 2001 | | |
| Fish Weirs | Fish Weirs in the Upper Potomac | Magazine Article | 1999 | | |
| | | Booklet | | | |
| Fish Weirs | Native American Fish Traps | | 2018 | | Don Peterson |
| Fish Weirs | Potomac River Fish Traps | Magazine Article | 1969 | | |
| Fish Weirs | Rock Dams in the Upper Potomac | Magazine Article | 1964 | | |
| Fish Weirs | Antietam Fish Co. | Newspaper | 1824 | | |
| Fish Weirs | Native American Fish Traps | Booklet | 2018 | | Don Peterson |
| Fleisher's (Box) | Fleisher's (box) | XX | | | |
| Flight 93 | Flight 93 Memorial Chapel | Booklet | 2007 | | Somerset Co., PA |

| | | Photograph | | | Υ |
|----------|---|--------------|------|---|-----------------|
| Floods | Flood - Williamsport, MD | | 1936 | | Frank Kelley |
| Floods | Flood Damage | Photograph | 1985 | | |
| Floods | Flood of '85 | Document | 1985 | | |
| Floods | Interview 1936 Flood | Compact Disk | 2011 | | |
| Floods | Major Floods of the Potomac River | Manuscript | 1976 | | |
| Floods | Potomac River Floods | Manuscript | 1985 | | |
| Floods | The Flood at Home | Newspaper | 1889 | | Typed Copy |
| Floods | Potomac Edison News | Newsletter | 1936 | х | |
| Folklore | "Folklore of MD" | Document | | | |
| Folklore | "I Remember - Do You?" by Clara Cassidy | Booklet | 1976 | x | |
| Folklore | "MD Folklore" | Document | | | |
| Folklore | Col. William Morgan returned to Keep Promise | Newspaper | | x | |
| | | Book | | | |
| Folklore | Culture at a Crossroads | | 2011 | | Catoctin Center |
| Folklore | Monsters and Mystery Animals of MD | Document | 1990 | | |
| Folklore | Selected Short Stories by Jack Berkson | Booklet | 1979 | x | |
| Forestry | "Basket Willow Culture in MD" | Document | 1919 | x | |
| Forestry | "History of Forestry in PA" | Document | | | |
| Forestry | "MD's Primary Wood Industry" | Document | 1965 | | |
| Forestry | "Prehistoric Pine Swamp Near Oakland" (Glades Star) | Newsletter | 1959 | | |
| Forestry | "Primary Wood Industries in MD" | Document | 1970 | | |
| Forestry | "The History of Forestry in MD" | Document | 1956 | | |
| Forestry | "The History of Forestry in MD" | Document | | | |
| Forestry | Better Trees for Maryland | Brochure | 1962 | x | |
| Forestry | Big Tree Champions of Maryland | Brochure | 1994 | | |
| Forestry | Forests of Washington Co. | Booklet | 1922 | x | |
| Forestry | Maryland forest Service 1906-1976 | Manuscript | | x | |

| | | | | | . |
|----------------------|---|------------|------|---|---------------------------|
| Forestry | Maryland Forests and Forestry | Booklet | 1948 | x | |
| Forestry | Memorial Forest for Armed Forces (2) | Document | 1946 | x | wwii |
| Forestry | Memorial Forest to local veterans is dedicated | Newspaper | 1945 | | |
| Forestry | Pinchot, Gifford | Brochure | 1976 | | |
| Forestry | The Forests of Maryland | Booklet | | x | |
| Forestry | Trees and Woodlands of Early MD | Document | 1910 | | |
| Forestry | Trees of Maryland | Booklet | 1946 | x | |
| Forestry | Wild Mushrooms of Washington County | Book | 2010 | | Highland View Academy |
| Fort Cumberland | "Ford Cumberland" | Document | 1965 | | |
| Fort Cumberland | "The Importance of Ft. Cumberland in American History" | Document | 1965 | | |
| Fort Cumberland | "The Story of Old Ft. Cumberland" | Manuscript | 1929 | x | |
| Fort Cumberland | Ft. Cumberland Bicentennial | Document | 1955 | | |
| Fort Cumberland | Map of Ft. Cumberland 1755 | Мар | 1755 | | |
| Fort Duncan | "Ft. Duncan Lost for Century" | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Fort Duncan | Fort Duncan | Newspaper | 1914 | | Civil War |
| Fort Duncan | Ft. Duncan - preserved earthworks | Newspaper | 1999 | | Civil War |
| Fort Duncan | Ft. Duncan Study | Document | 1994 | | C & O Canal |
| Fort Duncan | Locations of Fort Duncan and John Brown Farm | Мар | 1982 | | Civil War |
| Fort Duncan | Smith, Christian, obituary | Newspaper | 1904 | | |
| Fort Duncan | Col. James Duncan | Document | 2019 | | |
| Fort Frederick | Christmas Day Encounters | Newspaper | 1862 | | Co. H - First Maryland |
| Fort Frederick | Christmas Day Encounter | Newspaper | 1862 | | Co. H - First Maryland |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "216 Years Ago" | Newspaper | 1972 | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "A Picture Tour of Ft. Frederick" - text and photos | Document | 1965 | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "Documents Relating to Ownership of Ft. Frederick" (2) | Document | 1972 | | Sword, Gerald J. |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "Fort Frederick Reconstruction to Begin" | Manuscript | 1974 | | |

| | 1 | • | | | |
|----------------------|--|-----------------------------|------|---|----------------------|
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "Ft. Frederick - Defender of Our Heritage", additional notes (2) | Document | 1971 | | Sword, Gerald J. |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "Ft. Frederick in Four Wars" | Document | | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "Ft. Frederick, An Historical Sketch" (3) | Booklet | 1924 | x | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "Ft. Frederick, Defender of Our Heritage" | Document | | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "Ft. Frederick: Its ownership and how title" | Manuscript | 1929 | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "Ft. Frederick's Imposing Ruins" | Newspaper | 1905 | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "Ft. Frederick's Imposing Ruins" | Manuscript | | | Williams, T.J.C. |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "Historic Fort Frederick", Leonore Hamilton | Manuscript | 1906 | x | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "MD seeks \$1 million to restore Ft. Frederick" | Newspaper | 1973 | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "Old Fort Frederick" - DAR speech | Document | 1933 | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "Restoration of Ft. Frederick" - Alexander Armstrong Jr. | Manuscript | | x | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "The Fort Frederick Story" | Booklet | | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "The Reconstruction of Ft. Frederick" | Document | | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | "Would Save Old Fort" | Newspaper | 1912 | x | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Aerial View of Ft. Frederick | Postcard | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Big Pool | Postcard | | x | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Breached South Wall | Postcard | | x | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Dedication of the "Rebuilt" Barracks | Document | 1976 | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Fort Frederick before Restoration | Photograph | | x | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Frequently Asked Questions About Ft. Frederick State Park | Document | 1989 | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Ft. Frederick | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Ft. Frederick - before restoration | Photograph | | x | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Ft. Frederick - hand colored photo | Photograph | | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Ft. Frederick - history | Manuscript | | | Mish, Mary Vernon |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Ft. Frederick - proposed development program | Document | 1972 | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Ft. Frederick 1756-1956 | Document | 1956 | | Mish, Mary Vernon |

| elley, Frank J. |
|------------------------|
| |
| word, Gerald J. |
| |
| /illiams, Nathan |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| reenawalt, Mary |
| |
| |
| |
| word, Gerald J. |
| |
| ntietam Iron urnace |
| |
| |
| |
| |

| | | Document | | | Revolutionary |
|--------------------------|--|------------|------|---|------------------|
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Revolutionary War Prisoners at Ft. Frederick (2) | Neuronanan | | | War |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Save Fort Frederick | Newspaper | 1898 | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | The Glories of Fort Frederick by E. Russell Hicks | Newspaper | 1956 | x | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Transportation between Forts Frederick and Cumberland | Document | | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Transportation between Forts Frederick and Cumberland (different from above entry) | Document | | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Valleys of History - Ft. Frederick | Manuscript | 1968 | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Vintage Photos by Scott R. Bounds (7) | Photograph | | x | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Walking Tour of Fort Frederick | Brochure | | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Walking Tour of Fort Frederick | Brochure | | | |
| Fort Frederick (Box) | Washington Co. Bicentennial Committee minutes | Document | 1973 | | |
| Fort Mills | Ft. Mills | Document | 1972 | | Sword Gerald J. |
| Fort Pendleton, MD (Box) | Fort Pendleton, MD | XX | | | |
| Fort Ritchie | "\$5,000,000 Spent on Operations" | Newspaper | 1960 | | |
| Fort Ritchie | "From Camp Ritchie Came G-2 Wonders" | Newspaper | 1945 | x | |
| Fort Ritchie | "Ft. Ritchie is educational center" | Newspaper | 1960 | | |
| Fort Ritchie | "Remembering Ritchie" | Newspaper | 1998 | | |
| Fort Ritchie | "The Local Scene" | Newspaper | 1960 | | Davis, A. Vernon |
| Fort Ritchie | "Twilight Tatoo" | Document | 1998 | | |
| Fort Ritchie | Camp David photo essay | Newspaper | 1945 | x | |
| Fort Ritchie | Fort Ritchie - Decision Document - Auto Craft Shop | Manuscript | 2000 | | |
| Fort Ritchie | Fort Ritchie - Decision Document - Hospital Area | Manuscript | 2000 | | |
| Fort Ritchie | Fort Ritchie Army Garrison Site Investigation and Cleanup | Book | 2000 | | |
| Fort Ritchie | Fort Ritchie- Pen Mar Archives | Document | 2011 | | Becky Dietrich |
| Fort Ritchie | Fort Ritchie Story | DVD | 2010 | | |
| Fort Ritchie | Ft. Ritchie Closure Ceremony | Document | 1998 | | |
| Fort Ritchie | Letters on history of Camp Ritchie | Letter | | | |

| | | | | | 1 |
|-------------------------------|---|------------|-----------|---|------------------|
| Fort Ritchie | Photos of Camp Ritchie, MD | Photograph | | | |
| Fort Ritchie | Promotional brochure | Booklet | 1988 | | |
| Fort Ritchie | Twilight Tattoo | Booklet | 1998 | | |
| Fort Ritchie | War Dept. Reassignment from Camp Ritchie to G-2 | Document | 194_ | | |
| Fort Ritchie | Proof of Loyalty | DVD | 2017 | | |
| Fort Ritchie | The Ritchie Boys | DVD | | | World War I |
| Fort Ritchie | Jayne Sterling - Outstanding Volunteer | Document | 1995 | | |
| | | Document | | | |
| Fort Ritchie | Jayne Sterling - outstanding Volunteer | Newspaper | 1995 | | |
| Fort Tonoloway (Box) | "County Awaiting Summer Picnickers" | | 1975 | | Fort Stoddert |
| Fort Tonoloway (Box) | "Tonoloway Fort" | Booklet | 1994 | | Sword, Gerald J. |
| Fort Tonoloway (Box) | Fort Tonoloway Site sign | Photograph | | | Fort Stoddert |
| Fort Tonoloway (Box) | General references to Fort Tonoloway | Document | 1972 | | Sword, Gerald J. |
| Fort Tonoloway (Box) | Land records and history | Document | | | Fort Stoddert |
| Fort Tonoloway (Box) | Notes by Gerald Sword on Fort Stoddert | Document | | | Fort Stoddert |
| Fountain Head Country Club | Club Building and Air View | Photograph | | x | |
| Fountain Head Country Club | Napkin | Document | | | |
| Fountaindale Elementary | Handbook, 1986-87; 1985-86 | Booklet | 1985-1987 | х | |
| | | xx | | | |
| Fountaindale Elementry School | Fountaindale Elementry School | | | | |
| | | Brochure | | | |
| Fountaindale School | First Annual Physical Education Program | | 1987 | | |
| | | Booklet | | V | |
| Fountaindale School | Handbook | | 1985-1987 | Х | |
| Fountaindale School | First Annual Physical Education Program | Brochure | 1987` | | |
| Four Locks | Hassett House | Manuscript | | | NPS |
| Four Locks | Mule Barn - Historic Structure Report | Book | 1975 | | NPS |
| Four Locks, MD | "The Community of Four Locks" | Booklet | 1987 | | |
| Four Locks, MD | "The Community of Four Locks" | Document | 1987 | | C & O Canal |
| Four Locks, MD | "The History of Four Locks" | Document | | | |

| | - | | | | . <u> </u> |
|------------------|---|------------|------|---|--------------------------------|
| Four Locks, MD | Early Four Locks scenes | Photograph | | x | |
| Four Locks, MD | Filling in Lock 47 | Photograph | | x | |
| Four Locks, MD | First Bookwagon - Four Locks | Photograph | | x | Washington Co. Free Library |
| Four Locks, MD | Horseback Riding - Evans Girls | Photograph | 1975 | x | |
| Four Locks, MD | NPS brochure | Brochure | 1988 | | |
| Four Locks, MD | NPS Ranger Mike Mastrangelo | Photograph | | x | |
| Four Locks, MD | NPS Ranger Mike Mastrangelo | Photograph | | x | |
| Four Locks, MD | Relationship of John G. Stone to C & O Canal | Document | 1997 | | |
| Fox Hunting | "Fox Hunting Formalities" | Book | 1930 | x | |
| Franklin Co. PA | A Journal of the Captivity of Jean Lowry | Book | 1760 | | Reprint 2008 |
| Franklin Co., PA | "A House Divided: - pageant | Document | 1962 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | "Armstrong's Victory at Kittanning" | Brochure | 1995 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | "Burning of Chambersburg | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Franklin Co., PA | "Colonel Alexander Kelly McClure" | Document | 1991 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | "Death of Corporal Rihl," June 22, 1863 | Brochure | 1963 | | Civil War |
| Franklin Co., PA | "Organization Formed in Antrim for filling quota" | Document | 1995 | | Civil War |
| Franklin Co., PA | "Tayamentasachta", Stoner-Winger Farm | Brochure | 1976 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | "Thaddeus Stevens: Champion of Freedom" | Brochure | 1977 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | "The Burning of Chambersburg" | Newspaper | 1989 | | Civil War |
| Franklin Co., PA | "The Burning of Chambersburg", eyewitness account | Document | 1864 | | Civil War |
| Franklin Co., PA | "We the People of Cumberland Valley" | Document | 1987 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | "Welcome to Chambersburg and Franklin Co." | Brochure | | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | 1790 Franklin Co. census | Booklet | | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Benjamin Franklin | Brochure | 1992 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Beyond the Years | Booklet | 1978 | | Fountain in the Square |
| Franklin Co., PA | Chambersburg Hospital | Negatives | | | |

| | | | | | Y |
|------------------|--|------------------|------|---|------------------------------|
| Franklin Co., PA | Chambersburg Square | Negatives | | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Clebrating Spunk 1909-1929, vol. 1 | Book | | | South Mountain Sanatorium |
| Franklin Co., PA | Confederate Movements, July 1864 | Мар | | | Civil War |
| Franklin Co., PA | Deeds | Mixed Material | 1840 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Early Years of Methodism in Franklin County | Document | 2003 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Fire at Mt. Alto | Newspaper | 1871 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Forts Armstrong and McConnell | Magazine Article | 1953 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Franklin Co. Footnotes (series of 3) | Manuscript | 1983 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Franklin Co., PA - The First 200 Years | Book | | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | French & Indian War Sites | Мар | 2015 | | Conococheague Institute |
| Franklin Co., PA | General Highway map | Мар | 1980 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | General Longstreet and General Lee | Letter | 1889 | | Civil War |
| Franklin Co., PA | Greencastle-Antrim Old Home Week | Document | 1965 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Hager, David Rock (Cpl.) 1845-1934 | Document | | | Civil War - USA |
| Franklin Co., PA | Historical Marker Where Fort Marshall Was Located | Magazine Article | 1952 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | In Old Mont Alto Park | Manuscript | 2015 | | George B. Wiestling |
| Franklin Co., PA | Kittochtinny Historical Society Archives - Orphans Court | Document | | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Kittochtinny Historical Society newsletter | Newsletter | 1999 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Map of burnt Chambersburg | Мар | | | Civil War |
| Franklin Co., PA | Margaret Goetz tells of school days 80 years ago | Newspaper | 1930 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Marriage License Docket 1885-1886 | Document | | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Marriages, Deaths & Notices - 19th century | Document | | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Martin's Mill Bridge | Postcard | | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Martins Mill Covered Bridge | Photograph | | x | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Martin's Mill Covered Bridge | Book | 1973 | x | Antrim Township |
| Franklin Co., PA | Motel Rt. 30 west of Chambersburg | Negatives | | | |

| | | | | - | |
|-----------------------------------|---|----------------|---------------|----------|---------------------------|
| Franklin Co., PA | Original deeds and wills, 1822-1890 | Mixed Material | 19th century | x | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Parochial Registers for Lutheran Congregation 1790- 1970 | Document | 1971 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Report on present-day Franklin Co. | Document | | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Soil Survey | Booklet | 1938 | х | |
| Franklin Co., PA | South Mountain Volunteere Fire Company 1956-2006 | Booklet | 2006 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | State Line, PA | Booklet | 1976 | x | Middleburg, MD |
| Franklin Co., PA | The Burning of Chambersburg (reprint 1962) | Booklet | 1864 | | |
| Franklin Co., PA | Vital Records, Franklin Co., PA 1852-1855 | Document | | | |
| Frederick Almanac 1894-1913 (Box) | Frederick Almanac 1894-1913 | Manuscript | | x | |
| Frederick Co. MD | Lime Plant- Legore MD | Postcard | 1909 | х | |
| Frederick Co., MD | Micheal Tu-rest Home | Postcard | | х | Twin Pines |
| Frederick Co., MD | "A History of Frederick Co." | Document | 1961 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | "A House - Wellcome Farms"; photos | Document | 1968 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | "Come Visit Historic Frederick Co." | Brochure | | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | "Frederick Co. with Emphasis on Agriculture" | Document | 1965 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | "Frederick Day" (3) | Document | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Frederick Co., MD | "Know Your County" | Booklet | 1986 | | League of Women Voters |
| Frederick Co., MD | "Valleys of History" - Jousting Tournaments | Manuscript | 1971 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | "Valleys of History" -The Legend of Barbara Fritchie | Manuscript | 1971 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | A Guidebook to Harbaugh Valley | Booklet | 2000 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | Capitol Airlines Plane Crash | Photograph | 1958 | x | |
| Frederick Co., MD | Chamber of Commerce booklet | Booklet | 1969 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | Chamber of Commerce booklet | Booklet | | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | City & County Guide | Booklet | 1996, 1997 | <u> </u> | |
| Frederick Co., MD | Civil War Tour Map (3) | Мар | | | Civil War |
| Frederick Co., MD | Class of 1904 North Franklin School No. 3 | Photograph | | | |

| | | | | · |
|---|---|---|---|---|
| Covered Bridge Preservation Society | Newsletter | 1997 | | |
| Demographic & Development Data | Booklet | 1989 | | |
| Dr. Conley for Governor | Newspaper | | | |
| Driving Tours of Frederick Co. | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Early Settlers of Swedish Origin | Booklet | 1990 | | |
| Frederick - tourism | Brochure | | | |
| Frederick Co. Maryland Bridge Inspections | XX | 1973 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | Мар | 1984 | x | |
| Frederick Co., MD | Мар | | | |
| Frederick High School "High Flier" | Newspaper | 1965 | | |
| Gambrill State Park | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| Gambrill State Park | Brochure | | | |
| Geologic Map of Myersville | Мар | 1981 | | |
| Historical Society of Frederick Co. | Newsletter | 1999 | | |
| History of Graceham, MD | Document | 1964 | x | Ann U. Knoblock |
| Hood College - Music Week Program | Document | 1929 | x | |
| Мар | Brochure | 1984 | | |
| Mt. Airy House Tour | Brochure | | | |
| Municipal Maryland - Featured Town - Walkersville | Booklet | 1995 | x | |
| Office Leasing guide | Booklet | 1989 | | |
| Rural Social Organization | Booklet | 1949 | x | |
| Sabillasville United Church of Christ - church school | Document | 1964 | | |
| Scenic Mountain Parks | Brochure | | x | |
| Site of Monocacy located | Document | 1969 | | |
| Sugar Loaf Mountain | Brochure | | | |
| Sugar Loaf Mountain - Stronghold | Booklet | | | |
| | Demographic & Development Data Dr. Conley for Governor Driving Tours of Frederick Co. Early Settlers of Swedish Origin Frederick - tourism Frederick Co., Maryland Bridge Inspections Frederick Co., MD Frederick Co., MD Frederick Co., MD Frederick High School "High Flier" Gambrill State Park Geologic Map of Myersville Historical Society of Frederick Co. Historical Society of Frederick Co. History of Graceham, MD Hood College - Music Week Program Map Mt. Airy House Tour Municipal Maryland - Featured Town - Walkersville Office Leasing guide Rural Social Organization Sabillasville United Church of Christ - church school Scenic Mountain Parks Site of Monocacy located Sugar Loaf Mountain | Covered Bridge Preservation Society Booklet Demographic & Development Data Newspaper Dr. Conley for Governor Booklet Driving Tours of Frederick Co. Booklet Early Settlers of Swedish Origin Brochure Frederick - tourism Brochure Frederick Co., Maryland Bridge Inspections Map Frederick Co., MD Map Frederick Co., MD Map Frederick Co., MD Newspaper Gambrill State Park Newspaper Gambrill State Park Brochure Geologic Map of Myersville Map Historical Society of Frederick Co. Newsletter History of Graceham, MD Document Hood College - Music Week Program Document Map Brochure Municipal Maryland - Featured Town - Walkersville Booklet Office Leasing guide Booklet Sabillasville United Church of Christ - church school Document Sabillasville United Church of Christ - church school Document Sugar Loaf Mountain Brochure Site of Monocacy located Document | Covered Bridge Preservation Society1997Demographic & Development DataBooklet1989Dr. Conley for GovernorNewspaperInvining Tours of Frederick Co.Booklet1976Driving Tours of Frederick Co.Booklet19901990Frederick a tourismBrochureXX1973Frederick Co. Maryland Bridge InspectionsXX1973Frederick Co., MDMap1984Frederick Co., MDMap1965Gambrill State ParkNewspaper1962Gambrill State ParkBrochure1981Geologic Map of MyersvilleMap1981History of Graceham, MDDocument1964Hood College - Music Week ProgramBrochure1984MapInservingBrochure1984MapDocument19291984History of Graceham, MDDocument1929MapBrochure19841981Hood College - Music Week ProgramBooklet1989Municipal Maryland - Featured Town - WalkersvilleBooklet1989Office Leasing guideBooklet1989Rural Social OrganizationBooklet1989Sabillasville United Church of Christ - church schoolDocument1964Scenic Mountain ParksBrochure1963Site of Monocacy locatedDocument1969Sugar Loaf MountainBrochure1969Socklet19691969Socklet1969Socklet1969Socklet< | Covered Bridge Preservation Society1997Demographic & Development DataBooklet1989Dr. Conley for GovernorNewspaperImage: Construct SocietyDriving Tours of Frederick Co.Booklet1976Early Settlers of Swedish OriginBrochure1980Frederick - tourismBrochureImage: Construct SocietyFrederick Co., MDMap1984xFrederick Co., MDMap1985Image: Construct SocietyFrederick Co., MDMap1985Image: Construct SocietyGambrill State ParkBrochure1962Image: Construct SocietyGeologic Map of MyersvilleMap1981Image: Construct SocietyHistory of Graceham, MDDocument1929xMapImage: Construct SocietyImage: Construct SocietyImage: Construct SocietyMapImage: Construct Town - WalkersvilleBooklet1984xMunicipal Maryland - Featured Town - WalkersvilleBooklet1989image: Construct SocietyMunicipal Maryland - Featured Town - WalkersvilleDocument1964xSobilasville United Church of Christ - church schoolDocument1964xSte of Monocacy locatedBrochure1969xSite of Monocacy locatedBrochure1969xSugar Loaf MountainBrochure1964x |

| | | | - | | |
|---------------------------|--|------------|------|---|-----------------------|
| Frederick Co., MD | Sugarloaf Mountain | Document | 1993 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | Supplement to Mid-Atlantic Country Magazine | Manuscript | 1990 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | The Forests of Frederick Co. | Booklet | 1922 | x | |
| Frederick Co., MD | The German Family in Frederick Co. | Document | 1984 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | The Legend of Barbara Fritchie | Document | | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | Three Springs Fisheries, Lilypons, MD | Booklet | 1956 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | Tourism Guide | Brochure | 1990 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | Unusual Attractions (privately owned) | Document | | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | Visitor's Guide | Booklet | 1989 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | Visitor's Guide | Booklet | 1991 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD | Visitor's Guide - Frederick Co., MD | Manuscript | 1999 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD History | "A Historical Peek at New Market & Ijamsville" | Document | | | |
| Frederick Co., MD History | "A Short History of MD's Sugarloaf Mountain" | Document | | | |
| Frederick Co., MD History | "American Music in MD and the Composers of Frederick" | Document | 1939 | | Harris, Mrs. James |
| Frederick Co., MD History | "Extra Session" of the Maryland Legislature | Document | 1961 | x | |
| Frederick Co., MD History | "Highlights of Frederick Co." | Document | | | |
| Frederick Co., MD History | "History of the Settlement of Frederick Town" | Document | | | |
| Frederick Co., MD History | "The Mining of the Physical Features of Frederick Co." | Document | 1965 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD History | "The Newey Murders" | Document | | | |
| Frederick Co., MD History | Courthouse was scene of Stamp Act Repudiation | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD History | Historical Society of Frederick co. | Brochure | | | |
| Frederick Co., MD History | Monocacy Manor Tenements | Document | 1768 | | |
| Frederick Co., MD History | Tax Forms 1862 (series of 2) | Document | 1862 | x | |
| Frederick Co., MD History | The Mills on Hunting and Fishing Creek | Document | | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | "Crossroads to History" | Manuscript | 1997 | | |
| | | Мар | + | | |

| Frederick Co., VA | "The Great Wagon Highway" | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
|-------------------|--|------------|------|---|-----------|
| Frederick Co., VA | Apple Blossom Mall | Brochure | | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Archives Room in Handley Library | Brochure | | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Articles on history of Frederick Co. | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Battle of Winchester, Sept. 19, 1864 | Newspaper | 1903 | | Civil War |
| Frederick Co., VA | Battlefield at Monocacy River | Мар | | | Civil War |
| Frederick Co., VA | By Dr. John A. Broadus | Letter | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Frederick Co., VA | Civil War Battles in Winchester and Frederick Co., VA | Booklet | 1960 | x | Civil War |
| Frederick Co., VA | Community Profile | Document | 1987 | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Confederate Soldiers Buried in Stonewall Cemetery | Booklet | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Frederick Co., VA | Draft of Local Marketing Book - EDC | Document | | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Economic Development Commission | Brochure | | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Economic Development Commission Information Packet | Document | | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Friends of the Handley Library | Brochure | | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Handley Library Archives Guide | Document | | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Hillman Toll-Gate House | Newspaper | 1918 | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Historic Winchester and the Shenandoah Valley | Booklet | | x | |
| Frederick Co., VA | History of Architecture and Artwork in Handley Library | Brochure | | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | History of the Old Stone Church - Greenspring, VA | Booklet | 1992 | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Hite Houses in the Valley of Virginia | Manuscript | 2003 | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Industrial Sites | Document | | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Joist Hite | Newspaper | 1924 | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Northwest Turnpike records | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Old Cemetery Uncovered | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Opeqon Presbyterian Church | Booklet | 1984 | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Points of Interest map | Мар | 1990 | | |

| | | | - | | |
|--------------------|--|------------|------|---|----------------------|
| Frederick Co., VA | Publications Available from Historical Society | Booklet | | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Rare Historical Map | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Reenactment of The First Battle of Winchester | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| Frederick Co., VA | Tribute to Ralph L. Triplett | Newspaper | 1984 | | |
| Frederick Co., VA | Washington's Headquarters | Postcard | 1909 | х | Whinchester, VA |
| Frederick Co., VA | Winchester During Civil War from Julia Allen | Letter | 1862 | | Civil War |
| | Michael's Tu-rest Home | Postcard | | | Twin Pines |
| Frederick, Co., MD | | . concard | | Х | |
| Frederick, Co., MD | County & Road Tax | Receipt | 1839 | x | |
| Frederick, MD | "250 Years of History" | Calendar | 1995 | | |
| Frederick, MD | "A Field Trip to Historic Frederick" | Document | 1964 | | |
| Frederick, MD | "Barbara Fritchie, Fragile Yet Headstrong | Document | | | Civil War |
| Frederick, MD | "Beautiful and Historic Frederick | Brochure | | | |
| Frederick, MD | "Frederick - Days of Crisis" | Document | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Frederick, MD | "Frederick, MD in the American Revolution" | Document | 1957 | | Revolutionary War |
| Frederick, MD | "Frederick: One of MD's Oldest Cities" | Document | | | |
| Frederick, MD | "Frederick's Role in the Civil War" | Document | | | Civil War |
| Frederick, MD | "Historic Frederick in the Heart of MD" | Brochure | | | |
| Frederick, MD | "Historic Frederick" | Book | 1949 | x | |
| Frederick, MD | "Plan a visit now to Historic Frederick" | Brochure | | | |
| Frederick, MD | "Souvenir of Historic Frederick" | Book | 1925 | x | |
| Frederick, MD | "Star Spangled Trail" | Brochure | | | |
| Frederick, MD | "The British Debt" | Manuscript | 1965 | | |
| Frederick, MD | "Views and Sketches of Historic Frederick" | Book | 1906 | x | |
| Frederick, MD | "War Comes to Frederick"; Civil War | Document | 1991 | | Ernst, Kathleen |
| Frederick, MD | 200th Anniversary of Founding of Frederick | Document | 1945 | x | |
| Frederick, MD | A Chat with Bob Autry | Brochure | 1946 | x | Radio WFMD |

| | | - | | | · |
|---------------|--|----------------|-----------|---|----------------------|
| Frederick, MD | Appeal for the payment of its claim of \$200,000 | Booklet | 1864 | | |
| Frederick, MD | Barbara Fritchie House (2) | Postcard | | x | |
| Frederick, MD | Barbara Fritchie Monumnet | Photograph | | x | |
| Frederick, MD | Barbara Fritchie obituary | Newspaper | 1862 | | Civil War |
| Frederick, MD | Barbara Fritchie Tea Room | Card | | | |
| Frederick, MD | Barbara Fritchie Waved No Flag | Newspaper | 1878 | | Civil War |
| Frederick, MD | Barbara Fritchie's sale of slave (deed) | Mixed Material | 1858 | | African Americans |
| Frederick, MD | C. Burr Artz Library | Booklet | 2002 | | |
| Frederick, MD | Chief Justice Taney Shrine | Postcard | | x | |
| Frederick, MD | Civil War Tour Map (2) | Brochure | | | |
| Frederick, MD | Comparison of the water supply | Booklet | 1931 | х | Linganore Creek |
| Frederick, MD | Cultural, Economic and Historical Value of Frederick | Document | | | |
| Frederick, MD | Fellow Traveler | Book | 2008 | | Mental Health |
| Frederick, MD | First National Bank | XX | 1876 | x | C.V.S. Levy |
| Frederick, MD | Flood of '72 | Manuscript | 1972 | | Agnes |
| Frederick, MD | Flood of '76 | Manuscript | 1976 | | |
| Frederick, MD | Francis Scott Key Hotel | Postcard | | x | |
| | | Booklet | | | |
| Frederick, MD | Frederick Almanac | Booklet | 1/14/1900 | | |
| Frederick, MD | Frederick Almanac | Doonict | 1910 | х | Fahrney Family |
| Frederick, MD | Frederick Day Program - Civil War Centennial | Document | 1962 | x | Civil War |
| Frederick, MD | Frederick High School 1934-1969 | Booklet | 1969 | х | |
| Frederick, MD | Frederick High School Class of 1943 | Booklet | 1968 | х | |
| Frederick, MD | Frederick High School class of 1944 | Booklet | 1969 | х | |
| Frederick, MD | Frederick High School Graduates | Newspaper | 1936 | | |
| Frederick, MD | Grace Reformed Congregation | Booklet | 1915 | х | |
| Frederick, MD | Historic Sites of Frederick | Мар | | | |

| | | | | | <u>.</u> |
|---------------------|---|------------|-------------|---|----------------------|
| Frederick, MD | Home and Museum of Chief Justice Taney guide | Document | | | |
| Frederick, MD | Hood College | Postcard | | x | |
| Frederick, MD | Hood College Fall Dance card | Card | 1931 | x | |
| Frederick, MD | John Hanson FDI | Envelope | 1981 | x | |
| Frederick, MD | Key Monument; Barbara Fritchie Home | Negatives | | | |
| Frederick, MD | Monocacy National Battlefield under Antietam management" | Document | | | Civil War |
| Frederick, MD | North Market Street Fountain | Photograph | | x | |
| Frederick, MD | Numerous Photos of Frederick, MD | Photograph | 1963- 64 | | |
| Frederick, MD | Plaque Tour | Brochure | 1977 | x | |
| Frederick, MD | Ramsburg Fertilizer Company (4) | Receipt | 1900- 03 | x | |
| Frederick, MD | Reformed Church Spire | Photograph | | x | |
| Frederick, MD | Rose Hill | Photograph | | x | |
| Frederick, MD | souvenir of Historic Frederick (34 pages) | Booklet | 1921 | x | |
| Frederick, MD | The 20th Maryland Militia | Document | 1962 | | Revolutionary War |
| Frederick, MD | The Delayed Settlement of Western MD | Document | 1975 | | |
| Frederick, MD | The Schifferstadt Cat and Friends | Book | 1996 | | |
| Frederick, MD | United Fire Company #3 - 1923 Dodge truck | Photograph | | | |
| Frederick, MD | Vice President's Home - Hood College | Photograph | | x | |
| Frederick, MD | Walking tour of Historic Frederick | Brochure | | | |
| Frederick, MD | War Comes to Frederick | Manuscript | 1991 | | |
| Frederick, MD | Whittier's poem about Barbara Fritchie | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Frederick, MD | Washington's Headquarters | Postcard | 1907 | х | |
| French & Indian War | "Henry Bouquet and Pennsylvania" | Brochure | 1991 | | |
| French & Indian War | "Historic Fort Ligonier" (2) | Brochure | | | |
| French & Indian War | "MD in the French & Indian War" | Document | | | |
| French & Indian War | "MD's Role in Four Major Conflicts" | Document | | | |

| French & Indian War | "The French & Indian Wars" | Document | 1959 | | |
|---------------------|--|------------|---------|---|-------------------|
| French & Indian War | An Album | Booklet | 1960 | x | |
| French & Indian War | Armstrong's Map West of Susquehanna | Мар | | | |
| | | Newsletter | | | |
| French & Indian War | Armstrong's Victory at Kittaning | | 1962 | | |
| | | Document | | | |
| French & Indian War | Arrest of Benjamin Chambers | Desument | 1757 | | |
| | | Document | 1750 | | |
| French & Indian War | Battle of Sideling Hill | Document | 1756 | | |
| French & Indian War | Captives Released by Col. Boyquet | | 1765 | | |
| | | Newsletter | 1703 | | |
| French & Indian War | Chief Complanter | | 1972 | | |
| | | Manuscript | | | |
| French & Indian War | Civilian Refuge Interpretation | | 2001 | | Fort Frederick |
| | v | Brochure | | | |
| French & Indian War | Colonial Forts on the Tuscarora Frontier | | | | |
| | | Document | | | |
| French & Indian War | Forbe's Trail | | 2008 | | |
| French & Indian War | Fort Burd - restones historic frontier fort | Booklet | 1981 | | |
| French & Indian War | Fort Coombe (by Ralph Donnelly) | Document | 1993 | | |
| | | Document | | | |
| French & Indian War | Fort Loudon | | 1756 | | |
| French & Indian War | Fort Maidstone | Document | 1994 | | O. Winfield Lloyd |
| | | Descrit | 1334 | | |
| | | Document | | | |
| French & Indian War | Fort Stover | Мар | | | |
| French & Indian War | French & Indian War | map | | | |
| French & Indian War | French & Indian War sites in SW Franklin Co., PA | Мар | 2005 | | |
| | | | 2005 | | |
| | | Brochure | | | |
| French & Indian War | George Washington - Leader (2) | Desument | | | |
| | | Document | | | |
| French & Indian War | Indian Attrocities - Conococheague | Document | 1756-57 | | |
| French & Indian War | John Dagworth, Jr. | Booument | | | Fort Cumberland |
| | | Document | | | |
| French & Indian War | Joseph Studebaker | | 1756 | | |
| | | Мар | | | 1 |
| French & Indian War | Map of Pennsylvania | | 1756 | | |
| French & Indian War | Maryland in the French & Indian War | Document | | x | David C. Pecci |
| | | Document | | | |
| French & Indian War | Pioneer Cemetery at Furnace Farm | | | | |
| | | Document | | | 1 |
| French & Indian War | Prisoners then at Fort McCorde | | 1756 | | |

| ument uscript ument ument ument | 2002 | | |
|---------------------------------|---|---|---|
| ument | 2002 | | |
| | 2002 | | |
| | | | 1 |
| ument | | | |
| ument | | | |
| 1 | | | |
| | 1765 | | |
| uscript | | | |
| | | | Rebecca Walter |
| ument | | | |
| | 1756 | | |
| ument | | | |
| -1-0 | 2002 | | |
| sletter | | | |
| | 1972 | | <u> </u> |
| uschpt | | | |
| Imont | 1762 | | <u> </u> |
| ument | | | |
| uscript 20 | 01 | | Fort Frederick |
| usenpt 20 | ,01 | | TOTTTEGENER |
| bure | | | + |
| | 004 | | |
| ument | | | + |
| | 956 | х | |
| ument | | | - |
| 19 | 989 | х | |
| klet | | | + |
| 19 | 926 | х | |
| ument | | | |
| 19 | 929 | х | |
| 1 | | | 1 |
| 19 | 329 | х | |
| ed Material | | | |
| | | x | |
| klet | 140 | ~ | |
| 13 | 149 | * | |
| hure | 986 | v | |
| | ,00 | ^ | |
| klet | 963 | ¥ | |
| | ,000 | ^ | |
| spaper 10 | 983 | x | |
| | | | |
| | 956 | x | |
| | | | |
| 1 | | х | |
| Imont | | | |
| | 961 | | |
| | | | |
| ument | | | |
| | hure 20 Jiment 19 Jiment 19 Glet 19 Jiment 19 d Material 1 | Iment 1756 Iment 2002 sletter 1972 Isecript 1762 Iment 2004 Iment 2004 Iment 1956 Iment 1929 Iment 1930 Iment 1949 Iment 1986 Iment 1986 Iment 1983 Iment 1983 | 1756 ument 2002 sletter 1972 uscript 1762 ument 2001 uscript 2004 uscript 2004 ument 1956 ument 1989 ument 1989 ument 1926 ument 1929 ument 1949 ument 1986 ument 1983 ument 1983 ument 1983 ument 1983 ument 1983 ument 1983 ument 1986 ument 1983 ument 1986 ument 1986 ument 1983 <tr< td=""></tr<> |

| | | | | | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · |
|---------------------------|---|------------|------|---|---------------------------------------|
| Frostburg, MD | "Frostburg, Mountain city" | Brochure | 1964 | | |
| Frostburg, MD | "Frostburg's State College" | Booklet | 1996 | | |
| Frostburg, MD | "History of the Physical Growthof Frostburg University" | Document | 1962 | | Frostburg University |
| Frostburg, MD | "MD Tour: The Frostburg Area" | Document | 1960 | | |
| Frostburg, MD | "My Three Years in the Volunteer Army " | Booklet | 1985 | | Civil War |
| Frostburg, MD | Brief History of Frostburg Fire Dept. 1878-2003 | Document | 2004 | | |
| Frostburg, MD | Dedication of Kent B. Fuller Education Center | Document | 2001 | x | |
| Frostburg, MD | Historical-Biographical Sketch of Frostburg, MD | Booklet | 1912 | x | |
| Frostburg, MD | Knights of the Mystic Chain | Booklet | 1894 | x | |
| Frostburg, MD | Thrasher Carriage Museum | Brochure | 2004 | | |
| Frostburg, MD | United Methodist Church | Booklet | 1985 | | |
| Frostburg, MD | Frostburg State Class of '57 - 45th Reunion | Booklet | 2002 | | |
| | | Newspaper | | | |
| Fulton Co. PA | The Valedvictorian - Nora Watson Link | | 2017 | | |
| Fulton Co., PA | "Index to Fulton Co., PA Wills 1850-1900" | Book | 1987 | | |
| Fulton Co., PA | "The Last Confederate Bivouac" | Booklet | 1995 | | Civil War |
| Fulton Co., PA | Battle of McConnellsburg | Manuscript | 1985 | | Civil War |
| Fulton Co., PA | Chambersburg-Bedford Turnpike by John Nelson | Book | 1989 | x | |
| Fulton Co., PA | Frontier Forts by John Nelson | Book | 1992 | x | |
| Fulton Co., PA | Golden Opportunities (reprint) | Booklet | 1911 | | |
| Fulton Co., PA | The Valley Campaign | Brochure | 1997 | | Civil War |
| Fulton Co., PA | Warfordsburg High School class of 1944 | Negatives | 1944 | x | |
| Fulton Co., PA | Warren Co. Historical Society newsletter | Newsletter | 1987 | | Civil War |
| Fulton Co., PA | Wells Township - Fulton Co. | Booklet | 2000 | | |
| Fulton Co., PA | The Valedictorian - Nora Watson Link | Newspaper | 2017 | | |
| | | Photograph | | | |
| ⁻ unkstown, MD | Funkstown Redskins | | 1951 | | Football |
| | "Bridges of the Antisters" history of Europetaur | Newspaper | 10/6 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | "Bridges of the Antietam", history of Funkstown | | 1946 | | |

| Funkstown, MD | "Legend of Funkstown", poem | Document | | | John Brown |
|---------------|--|-----------------------------|---------------|---|------------------------|
| Funkstown, MD | "Our Keystone Families" | Newspaper | 1977 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Aaron Recher for mowing in cemetery | Receipt | 1920 | x | |
| Funkstown, MD | Annexation by the Town of Funkstown | Booklet | 1997 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Antietam Creek | Photograph | | х | Troxell Collectior |
| Funkstown, MD | Antietam Mill Co. account book | Book | 1909 | x | |
| Funkstown, MD | Astride the Historic National Pike | Brochure | 1992 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Battle of Funkstown | Document | | | Civil War |
| Funkstown, MD | Battle of Funkstown - 1823 | Newspaper | 1937 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Battle of Funkstown - A Burlesque Poem | Document | 1824 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Calvin C. Bierley - blacksmith | Document | 1916,1 920 | x | |
| Funkstown, MD | Christian Borestler land in Funkstown | Document | | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Dedication of Memorial Plot | Brochure | 1990 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Dedication-Memorial Plot & Monument | Document | 1921 | х | World War I |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown 1767-1967 | Document | 1967 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown Astride the Historic Old National Pike (2) | Booklet | 1974 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown Fire Co. firetruck | Photograph | | x | |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown Flood of 1972 | Document | | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown Historic Sites | Мар | | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown History | Newspaper | 1961 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown History | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown History | Newspaper | 1961 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown History - various papers | Document | | | Bierley, William C. |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown Lock & Canal | Newspaper | 1837 | | Potomac Company |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown Lutheran Church | Photograph and Negatives | 1037 | | Company |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown Redskins Football Team | Photograph | 1953 | | |

| | | - | | | |
|---------------|---|------------|---------|---|------------------------|
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown Seal | Document | 1972 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown, MD (aerial) (2) | Photograph | c. 1950 | х | |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown: 225th Anniversary (Cracker Barrel) | Manuscript | 1992 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Grave of Cpl. Herndon Never Found by Richard Clem | Newspaper | 2006 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Henry Funk and Funkstown | Newspaper | | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Irish Battle of Funkstown | Newspaper | 1973 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Johnson's Island | Newspaper | 1970 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Johnson's Island | Newspaper | | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Landlord's notice to quit to Walter D. Ridenour | Document | 1888 | х | |
| Funkstown, MD | Lower Bridge (8) | XX | | х | Troxell Collection |
| Funkstown, MD | Nightingale Inn (4) | Photograph | 1944 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Old National Bridge | Postcard | 1915 | x | |
| Funkstown, MD | Old National Bridge | Postcard | | x | |
| | | Document | | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Parade and Memorial Exercise | | 1940 | Х | World War I |
| Funkstown, MD | Plat of Funkstown | Document | | | |
| Funkstown, MD | The Angela Kirkham Davis House | Newspaper | | | |
| Funkstown, MD | The Antietam Mill Co. | Calendar | 1913 | x | |
| Funkstown, MD | The Battle of Funkstown | Newspaper | 1863 | | Civil War |
| | | Photograph | | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Upper (Turnpike) Bridge (3) | | | Х | Troxell Collection |
| Funkstown, MD | Watt's Park | Postcard | | х | |
| Funkstown, MD | World War I Memorial | Newspaper | 1980 | | |
| Funkstown, MD | Ye Old Inn - Tourist Lounge | Card | | x | Mrs. George Ridgely |
| Funkstown, MD | Funkstown Redskins | Photograph | 1951 | | Football |
| Furniture | Beachley Furniture | Newspaper | 1958 | | + |
| Furniture | Cabinet made by Samuel Martin Bloom | Photograph | 2004 | | |
| Furniture | Cabinet made by Samuel Martin Bloom | Photograph | | | |

| | | - | | | |
|-----------------------|---|------------|--------------|---|---------------------------|
| Furniture | David C. Buchanan, Vice President, Beachley Furniture | Newspaper | 1971 | | |
| Furniture | Hagerstown Table Works (Stratton Furniture Fire) | Newspaper | 1943- 51 | | |
| Furniture | Main's furniture Store owners | Photograph | | x | |
| Furniture | Statton Bicentennial Collection | Brochure | | | |
| Furniture | Statton Private Collection | Brochure | | | |
| Furniture | Statton Trutype Americana | Booklet | | | |
| G.A.R. | Bound By a Tie… | Manuscript | 2011 | | American Legion |
| G.A.R. | Boys Who Wore the blue - Twenty Army ballads | Booklet | 1882 | x | Civil War |
| G.A.R. | Muster Roll | Document | 1865 | | |
| G.A.R. | Reno Post No. 4 G.A.R., lease | Document | 1905 | | |
| G.A.R. | Reports from Reno Camp | Document | | | Civil War |
| G.A.R. | Union Civil War Veterans' organizations in Maryland | Booklet | 2004 | | |
| G.A.R. | Washington During Wartime - papers 36th encampment G.A.R. | Book | | x | |
| G.A.R. | | Manuscript | | | |
| G.A.R. | Reunion and Remembrance Three States Pay Tribute | Newspaper | 2013 1920 | | Ameican Legion |
| | | Brochure | 1020 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Evergreen Heritage Center | Descharge | 2015 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Mountain Lake Park | Brochure | 1892 | Х | Chautauqua |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Mountain Lake Park | Newspaper | 1892 | х | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Pen Alps Restaurant | Мар | | х | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | The Mountain Chautauqua | Newspaper | 1892 | х | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | "A Historical Glimpse of Garrett Co." | Document | 1963 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | "A Small town with a Spectacular History" (2) | Booklet | 1963 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | "Beautiful Glades of Garrett" | Manuscript | 1969 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | "Garrett Co Past and Present" | Document | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | "Garrett Co.'s Educational Experience" | Document | 1967 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | "Know Your County" | Booklet | 1971 | | League of Women Voters |

| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | "Meshach Browning and His autobiography" | Document | 1960 | | |
|-----------------------|--|------------|------------------------|---|------------------------|
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | "Meshach Browning, The Man and The Legend" | Document | 1964 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | "The Natural Resources of Garrett Co." | Document | 1951 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Age, Growth, and Fecundity of the Rosyside Dale | Brochure | 1972 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Area Guide | Booklet | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Casselman Hotel | Brochure | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Castleman Bridge | Postcard | | x | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Deep Creek Lake Ski Area | Brochure | 1959 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Deep Creek Lake State park (2) | Brochure | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Deep Creek Lake, Past and Present | Booklet | 1997 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Development of Recreation in Garrett Co. | Document | | x | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Garrett Co. | Мар | 1965 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Garrett Co. and Deep Creek Lake | Brochure | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Gen. Jones' Raid of 1863 through Garrett County | Booklet | | | Civil War |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Gen. Jones' Raid of 1863 through Garrett County | Booklet | | | Civil War |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Ghost towns of the Upper Potomac | Booklet | 1998 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Herrington Manor Recreation Area | Brochure | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Historical Locations | Мар | 1992 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | History of the Deep Creek Area (notebook) | Manuscript | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Limnology of a Strip Mine Pond in Western Maryland | Brochure | 1971 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Maple Products in Garrett Co. | Document | | x | Phyllis H. Williams |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Mountain Heritage | Manuscript | 1975, 1979, 1980 | x | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | New Germany Recreation Area | Brochure | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | New Germany State Park | Brochure | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | New Germany State Park | Brochure | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Oakland Centennial Souvenir Programs | Document | 1949 | x | |

| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Once Upon a Mountaintop / Moutain Lake Park | Booklet | 1987 | | Mary I. Love |
|-----------------------|--|------------------|----------------|---|----------------|
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Penn Alps Restaurant (4) | Brochure | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Poetry, Writings, and Photography by Leo Beachy (2) | Booklet | 1996 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Population and Districts | Document | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Red House, MD | Document | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Script for Slides for Maple Sugar Project (notebook) | Manuscript | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Sesquicentennial of Casselman River Bridge | Booklet | 1963 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Swallow Falls Recreation Area | Brochure | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | The Casselman Chronicle (series of 7) | Manuscript | 1961- 1963 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | The Cranesville Pine Swamp | Booklet | 1958 | x | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Vacation Guides | Booklet | 1961, 1962, | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Vacation Paradise, Deep Creek Lake | Brochure | 1990 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | When the Well Comes In / Mountain Lake Park | Document | 1952 | | Jared W. Young |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Wisp Mountain Guide | Brochure | 1990 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Wisp Resort | Brochure | | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | WPA Historical Records Survey | Book | 1938 | x | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Year 'Round Fun in Garrett County | Booklet | 1967 | x | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Cransville Pine Swamp | XX | 1974 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Crook and Dailey | Magazine Article | 1374 | | Steve French |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Crook and Dailey | Newspaper | 1949 | | |
| Garrett Co., MD (Box) | Cransville Pine Swamp | Manuscript | 1974 | | |
| Geography | An Introduction to Maryland | Book | 1970 | x | |
| Geography | Geography of Maryland | Booklet | 1960 | x | |
| Geography | School Atlas | Book | 1837 | x | |
| Geology | Annual Report, MD Geological Survey | Brochure | 1981 | | |
| Geology | Bloomery Furnace Lands; Rock Enon Springs, etc. | Document | 1914 | x | |

| | r | | 1 | Y |
|---|---|---|---|---|
| Chemical and Physical Erosion, South Mountain | XX | 1975 | | |
| Common Fossils of PA | Booklet | 1980 | | |
| Common Rocks and Minerals of Pennsylvania | Booklet | 1973 | | |
| Devil's Racecourse; Iron Mine at Jugtown, etc. | Photograph | 1957 | | |
| Edwin D. McKee | Mixed Material | | | National Park Service |
| Employees of Keystone Limestone Company | Photograph | 1930 | x | |
| Evhibits of Mandand Minoral Resources | Booklet | 1901 | х | |
| Fire & Safety Crew - Keystone Limestone Company | Photograph | 1930 | x | |
| Florence Bascom | Manuscript | 1994 | | |
| Fossil Localities in Washington Co. | Document | | | |
| Generalized Geologic Map of MD | Мар | 1967 | | |
| Geologic Hazards in PA | Booklet | 1979 | | |
| Geologic Map of PA | Мар | 1982 | | |
| Geologic Time | Document | | | |
| Geological phenomena abundant in Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Geology of MD; photographs | Document | 1962 | | |
| Geology of PA's Oil and Gas | Booklet | 1980 | | |
| Geology of the Sideline Hill Road Cut | Brochure | 1992 | | |
| Geology of the Sideling Hill Cut | Brochure | 1992 | | |
| Geology of the Sideling Hill Road Cut | Brochure | | | |
| Geology of Washington Co. bookmark | Document | 1975 | | |
| Gold Mining in Great Falls | Document | 1975 | | |
| Gold Veins near Great Falls, MD | Booklet | 1969 | x | |
| Ground Water in PA | Booklet | 1978 | | |
| Known Archeological Sites in Washington Co. | Document | 1975 | | |
| Limestone and Dolomite Distribution in PA | Мар | 1984 | | |
| | Common Fossils of PA Common Rocks and Minerals of Pennsylvania Devil's Racecourse; Iron Mine at Jugtown, etc. Edwin D. McKee Employees of Keystone Limestone Company Exhibits of Maryland Mineral Resources Fire & Safety Crew - Keystone Limestone Company Florence Bascom Fossil Localities in Washington Co. Generalized Geologic Map of MD Geologic Hazards in PA Geologic Time Geologic J phenomena abundant in Hagerstown Geology of MD; photographs Geology of the Sideline Hill Road Cut Geology of the Sideling Hill Cut Geology of Washington Co. bookmark Gold Veins near Great Falls, MD Ground Water in PA Known Archeological Sites in Washington Co. | Common Fossils of PA Booklet Common Rocks and Minerals of Pennsylvania Booklet Devil's Racecourse; Iron Mine at Jugtown, etc. Photograph Edwin D. McKee Photograph Employees of Keystone Limestone Company Booklet Exhibits of Maryland Mineral Resources Photograph Fire & Safety Crew - Keystone Limestone Company Photograph Florence Bascom Manuscript Forssil Localities in Washington Co. Document Generalized Geologic Map of MD Map Geologic Hazards in PA Booklet Geologic Time Document Geological phenomena abundant in Hagerstown Newspaper Geology of MD; photographs Document Geology of PA's Oil and Gas Brochure Geology of the Sideling Hill Road Cut Brochure Geology of the Sideling Hill Road Cut Brochure Geology of Washington Co. bookmark Document Gold Veins near Great Falls, MD Booklet Ground Water in PA | Chemical and Physical Erosion, South Mountain1975Common Fossils of PABooklet1980Common Rocks and Minerals of PennsylvaniaBooklet1973Devil's Racecourse; Iron Mine at Jugtown, etc.Photograph1957Edwin D, McKeePhotograph1930Enployees of Keystone Limestone CompanyPhotograph1930Exhibits of Maryland Mineral ResourcesPhotograph1930Fire & Safety Crew - Keystone Limestone CompanyPhotograph1930Florence BascomManuscript1994Fossil Localities in Washington Co.Document1967Geologic Hazards in PABooklet1979Geologic Map of PABooklet1979Geologic Gap of PADocument1982Geologic TimeDocument1975Geologic Of MD: photographsDocument1975Geology of MD: photographsDocument1982Geology of PA's Oil and GasBrochure1992Geology of the Sideling Hill Road CutBrochure1992Geology of the Sideling Hill Road CutBrochure1975Gold Mining in Great FallsDocument1975Gold Veins near Great Falls, MDBooklet1969Ground Water in PABooklet1969Ground Water in PABooklet1975Gold Veins near Great Falls, MDBooklet1975Gold Veins near Great Falls, MDDocument1975Gold Veins near Great Falls, MDDocument1976Ground Water in PABooklet1 | Chemical and Physical Erosion, South Mountain 1975 Common Fossils of PA Booklet 1980 Common Rocks and Minerals of Pennsylvania Booklet 1973 Devil's Racecourse: Iron Mine at Jugtown, etc. Photograph 1957 Edwin D. McKee Mixed Material Image: Common Rocks and Mineral Resources Mixed Material Erwployees of Keystone Limestone Company Photograph 1930 x Exhibits of Maryland Mineral Resources Photograph 1930 x Fire & Safety Crew - Keystone Limestone Company Photograph 1930 x Forence Bascom Manuscript 1994 Image: Common Resource Generalized Geologic Map of MD Document 1975 Image: Common Resource Geologic Hazards in PA Booklet 1979 Image: Common Resource Geologic Map of PA Booklet 1979 Image: Common Resource Geologic Time Document 1962 Image: Common Resource Geologic Time Document 1962 Image: Common Resource Geology of MD; photographs Document 1962 Image: Common Resource Geologic Map of PA Booklet 1980 Image: Common Resource Geology of MD; photographs Document 1962 Image: Common |

| Geology | Manidocan Methodist Camp Area | Document | 1992 | | |
|--|---|----------------|------------------|---|--------------------------|
| Geology | Marbles of Maryland | Mixed Material | 1925 | | Eakles Mill |
| Geology | Maryland's Rocks and Minerals | Book | 1962 | | |
| Geology | MD's Piedmont Landscape | Brochure | 1979 | | |
| Geology | Mineral Rights not reserved by Jacques Family | Newspaper | 1919 | | |
| Geology | Minerals of Maryland | Book | 1940 | | |
| Geology | Miocene Fossils of Maryland | Book | 1957 | | |
| Geology | Oil and Gas Fields of PA | Мар | 1982 | | |
| Geology | PA Geology | Booklet | 1988 | | |
| Geology | PA Geology Summarized | Booklet | 1986 | | |
| Geology | Physiographic Provinces of PA | Мар | | | |
| Geology | Prehistoric Use of Rhyolite in MD and PA | Document | 1980 | | |
| Geology | Properties of The MD Mining & Fruit Co. | Document | 1913 | x | |
| Geology | Soil Survey of Washington Co. | Booklet | 1919 | x | |
| Geology | Soil Survey of Washington County | Booklet | 1919`G eology | x | |
| Geology | Stratigraphy of Blue Ridge | Document | | | |
| Geology | The Caves of Maryland | Book | 1950 | x | William E. Davies |
| Geology | User's Guide to Karst and Sinkholes | Booklet | 2004 | | |
| Geology | Water Yielding Capability of Rocks of PA | Мар | | | |
| Geology | White Marsh Quadrangle | Мар | 1979 | | |
| Geology | Edwin D. McKee | Mixed Material | | | National Park Service |
| George C. Varner Collection | George C. Varner Collection | XX | | | Genealogy |
| George Dittmeyer Papers - Harpers Ferry, WV (Box) | George Dittmeyer Papers - Harpers Ferry, WV | XX | | x | |
| Gettysburg Campaign | "Trust in God and Fear Nothing" Gen. Lewis S. Armistead, CSA | Book | 1994 | x | Civil War |
| Gettysburg Campaign | Captain John M. Sachs | Book | 1994 | | Civil War |
| Gettysburg Campaign | Cavalry Fight at Fairfield | Manuscript | 1985 | | Civil War |

| Gettysburg Campaign | Devil's Den Leather | Postcard | 1906 | x | |
|------------------------------|---|------------|------|---|-----------|
| Gettysburg Campaign | Gen. Meade acclaimed in Frederick (series of 2) | Newspaper | 1973 | | Civil War |
| Gettysburg Campaign | Geology and the Gettysburg Campaign | Booklet | 1983 | | Civil War |
| Gettysburg Campaign | Gettysburg 1863 | Document | 1995 | | Civil War |
| Gettysburg Campaign | Gettysburg National Military Park | Booklet | 1941 | x | Civil War |
| Gettysburg Campaign | Human Interest Stories at Gettysburg | Book | 1927 | x | Civil War |
| Gettysburg Campaign | Invasion & Retreat | Brochure | 2002 | | |
| Gettysburg Campaign | Lee's Retreat from Gettysburg | Document | 1993 | | Civil War |
| Gettysburg Campaign | Letter from D.P. Sayler | Newsletter | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Gettysburg Campaign | Maryland Military at Gettysvburg | Document | | | Civil War |
| Gettysburg Campaign | Regional Geomorphology & Lee's Invasions | Booklet | 1989 | | Civil War |
| Gettysburg Campaign | Sgt. Hugh Paxton Bigham | Book | 1994 | | Civil War |
| Gettysburg Campaign | The 75th Reunion at Gettysburg | Booklet | 2003 | | |
| Gettysburg Campaign | The Gettysburg Magazine | Manuscript | 1998 | | Civil War |
| Gettysburg Campaign | The Last Reunion of the Blue and Gray | Booklet | 1938 | x | |
| Gettysburg Campaign | Western Maryland: Springboard of the Union Army | Book | 1992 | | Civil War |
| Gettysburg National Cemetery | Address of Edward Everett | Book | 1864 | x | |
| Gettysburg National Cemetery | Battle of South Mountain - Sept. 16, 1862 | Newspaper | 1862 | x | Civil War |
| Gettysburg National Cemetery | Civil War remains to get honored burial | Newspaper | 1997 | | Civil War |
| Gettysburg National Cemetery | Consecration of Gettysburg Cemetery | Newspaper | 1863 | x | Civil War |
| Gettysburg National Cemetery | Inauguration of Gettysburg National Cemetery | Document | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Gettysburg National Cemetery | Sept. 11, 1862 - No Rebels in Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1862 | x | Civil War |
| Gettysburg National Cemetery | Unidentified Men at High Water Mark | Photograph | 1903 | x | Civil War |
| Ghosts | "Ghosts of the Mid-Atlantic: Volume One Collection" | Booklet | 2012 | х | |
| Girl Scouts | 34th Anniversary of Girl Scouting | Newspaper | | | |
| Girl Scouts | Annual Dinner | Newspaper | 1960 | | |

| Girl Scouts | Dedication of Camp Co-He-Lo (2) | Newspaper | 1960 | | |
|---------------------------|--|------------|---------------|---|--|
| Girl Scouts | Description of formation of Red Rose Troop #1 | Letter | 1960 | | |
| Girl Scouts | Dixie Camp Fire Girls | Photograph | | | |
| Girl Scouts | First Local Girl Scout Troop | Newspaper | | | |
| Girl Scouts | First Local Troop, 1918 | Newspaper | | | |
| Girl Scouts | Girl Scout Pageant | Newspaper | | | |
| Girl Scouts | Girl Scout poetry | Document | 1918 | x | |
| Girl Scouts | Girl Scouts Red Rose Troop No. 1 | Book | 1918 | | |
| Girl Scouts | History of Red Rose Troop #1 | Document | | | |
| Girl Scouts | Juliette Low World Friendship Fund Report | Document | 1954 | | |
| Girl Scouts | Leadership Conference | Brochure | 1975 | | |
| Girl Scouts | Mary Stickell Hawbaker | Document | | | |
| Girl Scouts | Minutes of Red Rose Troop #1 | Book | 1916 | | |
| Girl Scouts | Red Rose Troop #1 | Photograph | 1917 | x | |
| Girl Scouts | Scout Camp at Big Pool | Photograph | 1916- 18 | x | |
| Girl Scouts | Scout Captain certificate (2) | Document | 1916 | | |
| Girl Scouts | Scout demerits | Document | | | |
| Girl Scouts | Scout Leader Dinner speech | Document | 1960 | | |
| Girl Scouts | Scout Membership Card | Card | 1919 | x | |
| Girl Scouts | Troop 291 Play | Document | 1960 | | |
| Girl Scouts | Troop 291 to Give Play | Newspaper | 1941 | x | |
| Girl Scouts | Unidentified women (possible reunion of troop) | Photograph | | | |
| Girl Scouts | Washington Co. Girl Scout Council | Brochure | 1946 | x | |
| Godey's Lady's Book (Box) | Godey's Lady's Book (broken) | Manuscript | 1856- 69 | x | |
| Goose Creek, VA | Canal Parks in Old VA | Brochure | 1989 | | |
| Goose Creek, VA | Goose Creek & Little River Navigation | Document | 1966, 1967 | | |

| Goose Creek, VA | Goose Creek Scenic River Atlas | Booklet | 1991 | | |
|----------------------|--|----------------|------|---|-------------------------|
| Green Spring Furnace | From Denton Jacques | Letter | 1783 | | To Joseph Chapline |
| Green Spring Furnace | Furnace History | Document | | | |
| Green Spring Furnace | Green Spring Furnace | Photograph | 1908 | x | |
| Green Spring Furnace | Jacques Manor House | Photograph | | x | |
| Green Spring Furnace | Land to Thomas Johnson and Lancelot Jacques (deed) | Mixed Material | 1763 | | |
| Green Spring Furnace | Location of furnace ruins | Letter | 1971 | | Sword, Gerald J. |
| Green Spring Furnace | National Register of Historic Places Form | Document | | | |
| Greencastle, PA | C.P. Barnhart (2) | Receipt | 1931 | x | |
| Greencastle, PA | C.V. Ceramery and Dairy Company | Receipt | 1920 | x | |
| Greencastle, PA | Central Garage | Receipt | 1929 | x | |
| Greencastle, PA | Church - Conococheague Presbyterian | Postcard | | | |
| Greencastle, PA | Church - Evangelical and Reformed | Postcard | | | |
| Greencastle, PA | Church - Evangelical Lutheran | Postcard | | | |
| Greencastle, PA | Church - Evangelical United Brethren | Postcard | | | |
| Greencastle, PA | Church - Otterbein United Brethren | Postcard | | | |
| Greencastle, PA | Frank L. Shinham | Receipt | 1934 | х | |
| Greencastle, PA | Frank P. Miller | Receipt | 1929 | x | |
| Greencastle, PA | Miller & Friedly | Receipt | 1938 | x | |
| Greencastle, PA | Omwake Bros. | Receipt | 1929 | x | |
| Greencastle, PA | Residence of Dr. & Mrs. G.A. Sowell | Postcard | | | Cumberland Valley RR |
| Greencastle, PA | Return to Antrim's Schools | Booklet | | | W. P. Conrad |
| Greencastle, PA | Strickler & Gillan | Receipt | 1928 | x | |
| Greencastle, PA | The Pastorate | Newspaper | 1896 | х | Rev. T. O . Keister |
| Greencastle, PA | W. Harry Gillan | Receipt | 1936 | x | |
| Greencastle, PA | Class of 1925 Graduation Invitation | Card | 1925 | | 1 |

| | New Finekhough Chang | Destand | 4040 | | r |
|--------------------------------------|---|----------------|------|---|----------------------|
| Greencastle, PA | New Finckbaugh Shops | Postcard | 1916 | х | |
| Grove Farm | Grove Farm Rezoning | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Grove Farm | Grove Farm Suit | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Grove Farm | Land from Samuel D. Price to Philip Grove (deed) | Mixed Material | 1821 | | |
| Grove Farm | Land to Samuel Hughes and Francis Deakins (deed) | Mixed Material | 1772 | | |
| Grove Farm | Many photos of Mt. Airy from Louise Grove estate | Photograph | | x | |
| Grove Farm | Mount Airy - The Grove Homestead by John W. Schildt | Booklet | 1992 | | |
| Grove Farm | Mount Airy Home history (2) | Document | | | Civil War |
| Grove Farm | Mount Airy House | Photograph | | | |
| Grove Farm | Save Historic Antietam Foundation | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Grove Farm | Stephen P. Grove of Mt. Airy Farm | Document | 2007 | | Battle of Antietam |
| Guy Franklin Bailey BT I/C USN (Box) | Guy Franklin Bailey BT I/C USN (includes diary 1944- 45) | XX | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Antietam Paper Co Merry Christmas | Card | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Brugh & Spielman - Brokers | Receipt | 1926 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Irwin F. Hoffman-Mill Owners Mutual | Card | | х | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Conococheague Sportsmen's Club Builing Fund | Document | 1954 | х | |
| Hager House | "A Day in the Field" | Document | 1964 | | |
| Hager House | "Hager's Fancy" | Document | 1954 | | Mish, Mary Vernon |
| Hager House | "Hager's Fancy" | Document | 1965 | | |
| Hager House | Architectural Restoration of Hager House blueprints | Document | 1952 | | |
| Hager House | Flag raised by Woodman of the world | Newspaper | 1963 | | |
| Hager House | Hager House | Photograph | 1945 | x | |
| Hager House | Hager House | Brochure | | | |
| Hager House | Hager House | Photograph | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hager House | Hager House (4"x5" slide) | Slides | | | |
| Hager House | Hager House before Restoration | Photograph | 1947 | x | |

| Hager House before restoration | Photograph | | | |
|--|--|---|--|---|
| Hager House Clavichord | Newspaper | 1963 | | |
| Hager House Dedication | Document | | | |
| Hager House open daily | Newspaper | 1964 | | |
| Hager House reopens with 50 cent fee | Newspaper | 1963 | | |
| Hager's Fancy, South Mountain House; etc. | Document | 1964 | | |
| Hagerstown Bicentennial | Document | 1962 | | |
| Inventory of Contents of Hager House | Document | | | |
| Restoration of Hager House | Newspaper | 1952 | | |
| Smithsonian to process artifacts | Newspaper | 1964 | | |
| Planting the Bicentennial Tree | XX | | | |
| "Hager's Fancy" | Document | 1963 | | Mish, Mary Vernon |
| "John Hager 1759-1819" | Book | 1992 | | |
| "Jonathan Hagar[sic], The Founder of Hagerstown" | Book | 1888 | x | |
| "Jonathan Hager" | Document | | | |
| "Jonathan Hager, Founder" | Book | 1937 | x | Mish, Mary Vernon |
| "Jonathan Hager's Townhouse" | Document | 1991 | | Nelson, John H. |
| "Much unknown of city's founder" | Newspaper | | | |
| "The Hagers and Slaves" | Document | 1991 | | Nelson, John H. |
| Court records | Document | | | |
| Disposition of real estate | Letter | 1977 | | |
| Gravestone | Photograph | 2017 | | Zion Reformed |
| Ground Rents | Newspaper | 1804 | | Rosanna Heister |
| Hager's Birthplace located | Document | | | |
| Hager's Choice by Creston C. Herold | Manuscript | 1946 | x | |
| Hager's Fancy | Document | 1954 | | Mish, Mary Vernon |
| | Hager House Clavichord Hager House Dedication Hager House open daily Hager House reopens with 50 cent fee Hager's Fancy, South Mountain House; etc. Hagerstown Bicentennial Inventory of Contents of Hager House Restoration of Hager House Smithsonian to process artifacts Planting the Bicentennial Tree "Hager's Fancy" "John Hager 1759-1819" "Jonathan Hagar[sic], The Founder of Hagerstown" "Jonathan Hager" "Jonathan Hager, Founder" "Jonathan Hager, Founder" "Jonathan Hager S Townhouse" "Much unknown of city's founder" "The Hagers and Slaves" Court records Disposition of real estate Gravestone Ground Rents Hager's Dirthplace located Hager's Choice by Creston C. Herold | Hager House Clavichord Newspaper Hager House Dedication Document Hager House open daily Newspaper Hager House reopens with 50 cent fee Newspaper Hager's Fancy, South Mountain House; etc. Document Hagerstown Bicentennial Document Inventory of Contents of Hager House Newspaper Restoration of Hager House Newspaper Smithsonian to process artifacts Newspaper Planting the Bicentennial Tree XX "Hager's Fancy" Document 'John Hager 1759-1819" Book "Jonathan Hagar[sic], The Founder of Hagerstown" Book 'Jonathan Hager, Founder" Document 'Jonathan Hager's Townhouse" Document ''Jonathan Hager's Townhouse" Document ''Jonathan Hager's Townhouse" Document ''Ucut records Document Disposition of real estate Letter Gravestone Revespaper Gravestone Newspaper Hager's Birthplace located Document Hager's Choice by Creston C. Herold Manuscript | Hager House before restorationNewspaper1963Hager House ClavichordDocument1963Hager House DedicationDocument1964Hager House open dailyNewspaper1963Hager House reopens with 50 cent feeNewspaper1963Hagers Fancy, South Mountain House; etc.Document1964Hagerstown BicentennialDocument1962Inventory of Contents of Hager HouseDocument1962Smithsonian to process artifactsNewspaper1952Smithsonian to process artifactsNewspaper1963*John Hager 1759-1819"Book1992*Jonathan Hager, Founder of Hagerstown"Book1992*Jonathan Hager, FounderDocument1963*Jonathan Hager, FounderDocument1991*Jonathan Hager, Founder"Document1991*Jonathan Hager's Townhouse*Document1991*Much unknown of city's founder"Newspaper1991*In Hagers and Slaves"Document1991Court recordsDocument1991Disposition of real estateLetter1977GravestoneNewspaper1804Hager's Birthplace locatedNewspaper1804Hager's Birthplace locatedManuscript1804 | Hager House before restorationNewspaper1963Hager House ClavichordDocument1963Hager House DedicationDocument1964Hager House open dailyNewspaper1964Hager House reopens with 50 cent feeNewspaper1963Hager's Fancy, South Mountain House; etc.Document1964Hagerstown BicentennialDocument1962Inventory of Contents of Hager HouseDocument1962Inventory of Contents of Hager HouseNewspaper1963Smithsonian to process artifactsNewspaper1964Planting the Bicentennial TreeXX1963'John Hager 1759-1819''Document1963'John Hager 1759-1819''Book1983'Jonathan Hager'Document1963'Jonathan Hager'Document1991'Jonathan Hager'Document1991'Jonathan Hager'Document1991'Jonathan Hager'Document1991'Jonathan Hager'Document1991'Jonathan Hager'Document1991'Jonathan Hager's Townhouse''Newspaper1991''The Hagers and Slaves''Document1991Court recordsDocument1977Isposition of real estateLetter1977Ground RentsNewspaper1804Hager's Eirthplace locatedDocument1804Hager's Choice by Creston C. HeroldManuscript1946Hager's Choice by Creston C. HeroldDocument1946 |

| | | | | | · |
|------------------------|--|----------------|------|---|------------------------|
| Hager, Jonathan | Jonathan Hager - Founder | Manuscript | 2000 | | The Report 44 |
| Hager, Jonathan | Jonathan Hager, Founder | Newspaper | 1948 | x | Mish, Mary Vernon |
| Hager, Jonathan | Jonathan Hager, Tavern owner | Newspaper | 1945 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan | Land from Laurance Shock to James McLaughlin (deed) | Mixed Material | 1774 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan | Land recorded in Frederick Co. | Document | | | |
| Hager, Jonathan | List of Accounts for Quartering Soldiers | Document | 1758 | | French & Indian War |
| Hager, Jonathan | Original Plat of Hagerstown | Мар | | | |
| Hager, Jonathan | Page of handwriting from Hager Family Bible | Document | | | |
| Hager, Jonathan | Three Jonathan Hagers | Newspaper | 1972 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | "Fairchild Graphic" | Newsletter | 1957 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | "The Name and Family of Hager: | Document | | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | "The Old Hager Mill" | Document | | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | 25th Reunion, Washington Co. High School | Booklet | 1939 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Air Service Recruit Receiving Depot | Document | 1918 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | American Newspaper Publishers Association Resolution | Document | 1963 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | American Society of Newspaper Editors | Letter | 1962 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Antietam Street School Class | Photograph | 1902 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Antietam Street School Class | Photograph | | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Bonnie Hager | Photograph | | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Camerons, Coffmans and Hagers | Photograph | | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Catoctin furnace | Newspaper | 1925 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Confirmation, St. John's Church | Card | 1955 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Death Certificate | Document | 1962 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Designation of Beneficiary | Document | 1961 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | First National Bank of Philadelphia | Letter | 1931 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Garvin Hager & Mildred Bennett | Photograph | | x | |

| | | - | - | | |
|------------------------|--|----------------|---------------|---|--|
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Garvin Hager's grandmother | Photograph | | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Hager and Gawler photographs | Photograph | | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Herald-Mail Co. | Newspaper | 1973 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Honorable Discharge - U.S. Army | Document | 1918 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | ID card | Card | | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | J. Garvin Hager obituary | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | J. Garvin Hager, 1 year old (2) | Photograph | 1896 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Jonathan Garvin Hager | Photograph | 1960 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Jonathan Garvin Hager, Senior | Photograph | | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Letter about Family Bible | Letter | 1936 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Letter about Hager Family | Letter | 1938, 1939 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Letter about Jonathan Hager home | Letter | 1938 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Letter about Jonathan Hager home | Photograph | 1954 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Letter from Dilworth Hager | Letter | 1951 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Letter regarding Korean visit | Letter | 1953 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Liberty (magazine?/newspaper?) | Letter | 1929 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Mack Trucks | Letter | 1960 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Many items and pictures relating to Lancelot Jacques, Sr. | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Motor Vehicle Registration | Card | 1921 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Officer's Reserve Corps | Document | 1918 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Press Card | Card | 1962 | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Rose Hill Cemetery lot ownership | Document | 1916 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Selective Service | Card | 1942 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Seven unidentified men | Photograph | | | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Smallpox Vaccination Certificate | Document | 1932 | x | |
| Hager, Jonathan Garvin | Surrey Grammar School Class photo | Photograph | 1910 | | |

| | | | | . <u></u> |
|---|---|---|--|--|
| U.s. School of Military Aeronautics | Document | 1918 | x | |
| U.S.A. Life Insurance | Document | | | |
| Various Daily Mail newspaper clippings | Newspaper | 1955- 1978 | | |
| Various membership cards | Card | | | |
| Washington Co. High School Athletic Team | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington County High School Class of 1914 | Photograph | 1949 | x | |
| Yugoslav correspondent | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Its Waters were Red | Newspaper | 1899 | | |
| William A. Hull (HAW) | Document | 1862 | | 29th Pennsylvania |
| Headquarters Provost Guard | Letter | 1862 | | Junior Hall |
| | Document | | | Last Veteran |
| | Manuscript | 2013 | 6 | GAR |
| Minutes of the Executive Committee | Book | 1914-17 | | |
| "A look back down the tracks: | Document | 1996 | | |
| "Electric Lines" | Document | | | |
| "Exitthe trolley" | Document | | | |
| "The Hagerstown & Frederick Railway Co.P (2) | Booklet | 1964 | | |
| "The Heart of MD Route" | Document | 1965 | | |
| "The Street Railways of Chambersburg, PA" | Manuscript | 1970 | | |
| Chambersburg, Greencastle and Waynesboro Railway discontinued | Newspaper | 1932 | | |
| City Trolleys in 1897 | Newspaper | | | |
| Conestoga Traction Company (National Railway Bulletin) | Booklet | 2004 | | |
| Frederick Railroad Waiting Room | Photograph | | | |
| Freight Bill | Document | 1914 | x | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway Pass ticket | Mixed Material | 1939 | x | |
| Hagerstown & Northern Railway Car | Photograph | | | |
| | U.S.A. Life Insurance U.S.A. Life Insurance Various Daily Mail newspaper clippings Various membership cards Vashington Co. High School Athletic Team Washington County High School Class of 1914 Yugoslav correspondent Its Waters were Red William A. Hull (HAW) Headquarters Provost Guard Jacob Andrew Snively Reunion and Remembrance Minutes of the Executive Committee "A look back down the tracks: "Electric Lines" "Exitthe trolley" "The Hagerstown & Frederick Railway Co.P (2) "The Heart of MD Route" "The Street Railways of Chambersburg, PA" Chambersburg, Greencastle and Waynesboro Railway discontinued City Trolleys in 1897 Conestoga Traction Company (National Railway Bulletin) Frederick Railroad Waiting Room Freight Bill Hagerstown & Frederick Railway Pass ticket | U.S. School of Military Aeronautics U.S.A. Life Insurance U.S.A. Life Insurance U.S.A. Life Insurance Various Daily Mail newspaper clippings Various membership cards Card Vashington Co. High School Athletic Team Washington County High School Class of 1914 Photograph Vugoslav correspondent Its Waters were Red Newspaper William A. Hull (HAW) Letter Headquarters Provost Guard Jacob Andrew Snively Reunion and Remembrance Minutes of the Executive Committee 'A look back down the tracks: Document 'Electric Lines' 'Electric Lines' 'Electric Lines' 'The Hagerstown & Frederick Railway Co.P (2) The Heart of MD Route' The Street Railways of Chambersburg, PA' Chambersburg, Greencastle and Waynesboro Railway Reuletin Constoga Traction Company (National Railway Bulletin) Freight Bill Hagerstown & Frederick Railway Pass ticket Mixed Material | U.S. School of Military Aeronautics 1918 U.S.A. Life Insurance Document Various Daily Mail newspaper clippings Newspaper Various membership cards Card Washington Co. High School Athletic Team Photograph Washington County High School Class of 1914 Photograph Yugoslav correspondent Newspaper Its Waters were Red Newspaper William A. Hull (HAW) Document Headquarters Provost Guard Document Jacob Andrew Snively 2013 Minutes of the Executive Committee Book ''Electric Lines'' Document ''Electric Lines'' Document ''Electric Lines'' Document ''The Hagerstown & Frederick Railway Co.P (2) Booklet ''The Hagerstown & Frederick Railway Co.P (2) Booklet ''The Heart of MD Route'' Newspaper ''The Hagerstown & Frederick Railway Co.P (2) Booklet ''The Heart of MD Route'' Newspaper ''The Hagerstown & Frederick Railway Co.P (2) Booklet ''The Hagerstown & Frederick Railway Roso Railway Newspaper ''The Hagerstown & Frederick Railway Roso Railway </td <td>U.S. School of Military Aeronautics1918xU.S.A. Life InsuranceDocumentIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIII</td> | U.S. School of Military Aeronautics1918xU.S.A. Life InsuranceDocumentIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIII |

| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Hagerstown Railway Car - Williamsport Line | Photograph | 1907 | | |
|--------------------------------|--|----------------|------|---|-------------------|
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Half Century of Trolley Operations will end soon | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Interurban Trolley Car | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Jefferson, MD Railroad Station | Photograph | 1943 | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Last Trip - Frederick to Thurmont (ticket) | Mixed Material | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Last Trolley: Hagerstown to Williamsport (15) | Photograph | 1947 | x | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Last Trolleys - Thurmont | Newspaper | 1954 | | |
| _ | | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Loop Trolley in Square | | 1911 | | Baseball |
| | | Photograph | 1311 | | Daseball |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Myersville, MD Freight Station | 0 | 1931 | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | New Trolley | Newspaper | 1906 | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Place Card | Card | 1947 | x | J.V. Jamison, Jr. |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Potomac Edison Co. | Document | 1995 | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Railway service | Мар | 1964 | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Samuel F. Palmer obituary | Newspaper | 1996 | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | School Fare - Potomac Edison Co. token | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Stock Certificate | Document | 1913 | x | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Straight bill of lading - Frederick Railroad Co. | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | The End of An Era by Harry L. Decker | Document | 1967 | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | The End of An Era by Harry L. Decker | Booklet | 2000 | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | The Heart of MD route | Мар | | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | The Last of an Old Maryland Line | Manuscript | 1951 | x | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | The Last Trolley (2) | Photograph | 1947 | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Time Table | Document | 1914 | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Time Table | Document | 1931 | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Time Table | Document | 1935 | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Trolley car | Photograph | | | |

| | | | | | . <u> </u> |
|--------------------------------|---|-----------------------------|---------|---|---------------------|
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Trolley in Myersville | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Trolley No. 172 (4) | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Trolley No. 172 (4) | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Trolleys | Newspaper | 1996 | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | Trolleys | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown & Frederick Railway | William W. Jennings-Trolley builder | Newspaper | 1926 | | |
| Hagerstown (Large Folder) | To John J. Luther from M.E. Stover | Letter | 1848 | x | |
| Hagerstown (Large) | Hagerstown - Railroads - Factories | Newspaper | 1898 | | |
| Hagerstown (Large) | Shockey Furniture Yardstick | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hagerstown Airport | "Aerial View of crash" | Photograph and Negatives | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown Airport | "City Airport Ages" | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Hagerstown Airport | Airport | Photograph | c. 1950 | x | |
| Hagerstown Airport | Airport Dedication | Photograph | 1938 | x | |
| Hagerstown Airport | Airport Dedication | Negatives | | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown Airport | Airport Improvements | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Hagerstown Airport | Aronca airplane | Photograph | 1938 | х | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown Airport | Commuter Flights Increase | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Hagerstown Airport | Control Tower Commissionng | Photograph | 1973 | х | Aviation |
| Hagerstown Airport | Dedication (2) | Photograph | 1938 | x | |
| Hagerstown Airport | Dick Spano at Airport | Negatives | | | |
| Hagerstown Airport | Fokker S14 Plane Crash | Photograph | 1955 | x | Gerben Souderman |
| Hagerstown Airport | Frank Kelley's plane; Terminal | Photograph | 1937 | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown Airport | Hagerstown Aviation Heritage Museum | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown Airport | Hagerstown Municipal Airport dedication | Document | 1938 | x | |
| Hagerstown Airport | Hagerstown Terminal | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Airport | Henson Aviation | Brochure | 1967 | | |
| | | | | | |

| | 1 | 1 | | | |
|--------------------|--|----------------|---------------|---|------------------|
| Hagerstown Airport | Henson's Flying Service | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Airport | Jim Clinton at Hagerstown Airport | Negatives | | | |
| Hagerstown Airport | Lindbergh's Trans-Atlantic Flight | Manuscript | 1927 | x | |
| Hagerstown Airport | Martin Airplane; Allegheny Airlines | Photograph | 1958 | | |
| Hagerstown Airport | U.S. Air Mail - First Flight | Letter | 1949 | x | |
| Hagerstown Airport | W.P.A. Project | Negatives | 1941 | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown Airport | First Day Cover (Air Mail Week) | xx | 1938 | х | |
| Hagerstown Airport | Wings of Freedom Tour | Document | 2014 | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | "Hagerstown Bank marks 125 Years" | Document | 1932 | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | "History of the Hagerstown Bank" | Newspaper | 1910 | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | 2nd National Bank | Photograph | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown Banks | 2nd National Bank Opening | Negatives | 1958 | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Announcement of Stockholders Meeting for Hagerstown Bank | Document | 1918 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Annual Report, Nicodemus National Bank | Brochure | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Assessment Upon Shareholder | Letter | 1931 | х | First National |
| Hagerstown Banks | Bank Drafts from Hagerstown Bank | Document | 1879, 1898 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Banking House of Hoffman, Eavey & Co. | Letter | 1875 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Canceled checks of The Hagerstown Bank | Document | 1891- 98 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Certificate of Indebtedness to John Daniel Draper, Hagerstown Bank & Trust | Document | 1933 | х | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Certificate of Indebtedness, The Hagerstown Bank & Trust Co. | Document | 1933 | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown Banks | Check Book - Hagerstown Bank | Mixed Material | 1920s | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Check Book - Second National Bank (2) | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | court of Equity Order; Hagerstown Bank & Trust Company | Document | 1935 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Death of Elie Beatty | Newspaper | 1859 | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Dividend Check | Document | 1892 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Elie Beatty - cashier | Letter | 1847 | x | |

| | 1 | Booklet | <u> </u> | |
|------------------|---|----------------|----------------------|---|
| Hagerstown Banks | Farmers & Merchants Bank | | 1926 | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | Farmers & Merchants Bank fan | Mixed Material | | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | Farmers & Merchants Bank Year End Statement | Brochure | 1991 | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Financial Statement - Second National Bank | Brochure | 1961 | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | First Federal Savings & Loan | Photograph | 1962 | |
| Hagerstown Banks | First Federal Savings & Loan, new building | Newspaper | 1962 | |
| Hagerstown Banks | First Federal Savings & Loan, proposed new building | Newspaper | 1960 | |
| Hagerstown Banks | First Federal Savings and Loan | Envelope | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | First Federal Savings and Loan | Booklet | 1966 | х |
| Hagerstown Banks | First National Bank | Postcard | 1910 | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | First National Bank | Document | 1974 | |
| Hagerstown Banks | First National Bank | Envelope | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | First National Bank deposit book | Book | | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | First National Bank deposit book | Book | | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | First National Bank of Hagerstown check (signed by Frank C. Beachley) | Document | 1901 | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | First National Bank, 75th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1968 | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Hagerstown Bank | Negatives | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Hagerstown Bank Check | Document | 1868 | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | Hagerstown Bank Checks & Notes (4) | Document | 1872- 82 | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | Hagerstown Bank deposit book | Book | | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | Hagerstown Bank deposit book | Book | | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | Hagerstown Bank Note | Document | 1871 | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | Hagerstown Bank receipt (2) | Receipt | 1860, 1869 | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | Hagerstown Bank stock certificate | Document | 1837, 1856- 57 | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | Hagerstown Bank to Federal Reserve check | Document | 1917 | x |
| Hagerstown Banks | Hagerstown Trust Commemorative Calendar | Calendar | 1993 | |

| Hagerstown Banks | Hagerstown Trust Company | Newsletter | 1993 | | |
|------------------|---|------------|-------|---|------------------|
| Hagerstown Banks | Hoffman, Eavey & Co, Bankers and Brokers | Receipt | 1881 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Interest Deposit Bank Book - West End Bank | Book | | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | IOU from James W. Kelley | Letter | 1880 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Loyola Federal | Card | 1977 | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Mercantile Safe Deposit and Trust Company | Booklet | 2004 | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Mother Goose for Youthful Banker - City Savings Bank | Booklet | 1921 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Nicodemus National Bank | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Nicodemus National Bank | Photograph | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown Banks | Nicodemus National Bank | Card | | Х | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Nicodemus National Bank Counter Check | Document | 1930s | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Nicodemus National Bank deposit slip | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Nicodemus National Bank modernization | Newspaper | 1954 | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Notes \$5.00 & \$10.00 | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Proxy for The Hagerstown Bank stock | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Refurnishing of the Old Bank | Newspaper | 1889 | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Residence of Edward W. Mealey - bank site | Photograph | 1912 | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Second National Bank | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Second National Bank | Letter | 1933 | Х | To Depositors |
| Hagerstown Banks | Second National Bank Opening | Photograph | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown Banks | Second National Bank's new building | Newspaper | 1957 | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Sheriff's receipt | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Stock certificate, Hagerstown Bank & Trust Company | Document | 1929 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Stockholders Notice, The Hagerstown Bank & Trust Company | Document | 1935 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | The First National Bank; MD Mining & Fruit Company | Letter | 1930 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | The Hagerstown Bank \$10 Notes (photostats) | Document | 1807 | | |
| L | 1 | I | I | | I |

| Hagerstown Banks | The Hagerstown Bank building to be demolished | Newspaper | | | Rochester, Nathaniel |
|--------------------------------|---|----------------|---------------|---|-------------------------|
| Hagerstown Banks | The Hagerstown Bank history | Newspaper | | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Thrift and Home | Mixed Material | 1960 | x | First Federal |
| Hagerstown Banks | U.S. Bank Note replica | Document | 1840 | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Washington Co. Bank allowed to open office in Hagerstown | Document | 1854 | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Washington Co. Bank Dividend | Newspaper | 1836 | | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Washington Co. Savings Bank History | Document | 1950 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Nicodemus National Bank | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Farmers & Merchants Bank | Booklet | 1926 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Hagerstown Bank Marks 125 Years | Brochure | 1932 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Nicodemus National Bank | Envelope | 1955 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Farmers & Merchants Bank | Letter | 1963 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Second National Bank (Contract) | Mixed Material | 1963 | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Nicodemus National Bank | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Farmers & Merchants Bank | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Hagerstown Bank Notes | Receipt | 1860s | x | |
| Hagerstown Banks | Hagerstown Bank \$10 Note | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Auto routes and Points of Historic Interest | Booklet | 1922 | x | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Blue Book Buyer's guide | Booklet | 1950 | x | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | By-Laws | Booklet | | | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Chamber of Commerce Bulletin (series of 12) | Newsletter | 1935- 38 | x | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Chamber of Commerce membership directory | Document | 1951 | | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Congressman Fred N. Zihlman | Newspaper | 1919 | | Memorial Boulevard |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Economic History by Milton D. Moore | Newspaper | 1926 | | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Hagerstown and Washington Co. in History | Booklet | 1952 | x | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Hagerstown statistics | Document | 1958, 1969 | | |

| [| | 1 | 1 | | ή |
|--------------------------------|--|------------|-------------|---|------|
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Hagerstown, MD - where north and south meet | Brochure | 1936 | x | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Historic Washington Co. | Brochure | | x | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Historic Washington Co. | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Historical Points In and Around Hagerstown, MD | Мар | | | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | History - Program - Membership | Document | 1950 | | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Membership Card | Card | 1946 | x | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Past Presidents Junior Chamber | Photograph | 1955 | x | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Statistical Bulletin of Hagerstown, MD | Brochure | 1946 | x | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Survey and Report on Hagerstown, MD | Manuscript | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | The Community Council (series of 2) | Booklet | 1920 | x | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | The New Hymn of Maryalnd by George Thornton Edwards | Document | 1917 | x | |
| Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce | Triangle Food Stores | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Charity School | Financial Records | Book | 1815 | x | |
| Hagerstown Charity School | Hagerstown Charity School, History | Newspaper | 1873 | | |
| Hagerstown Charity School | Hagerstown Day Nursery had its beginning in 1815 | Newspaper | 1930 | | |
| Hagerstown Charity School | History of Hagerstown Charity School | Newspaper | 1873 | x | |
| Hagerstown Charity School | Memorandum of Agreement - House and Lot | Document | 1854 | x | |
| Hagerstown Charity School | Will & Land Records | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Churches | Churches and Synagogues | Booklet | 1989 | | |
| Hagerstown Churches | Early Church Facts by Rev. Dr. Scott R. Wagner | Newspaper | 1935 | | |
| Hagerstown Churches | Early History of Churches | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Churches | Hagerstown's Religious Awakening | Booklet | 1915 | x | |
| Hagerstown Churches | Hagerstown's Religious Awakening | Manuscript | 1915 | x | |
| Hagerstown Churches | Resolution - National Prohibition | Document | 191_ | х | WCTU |
| Hagerstown Churches | Salvation Army Temple | Photograph | 1950- 51 | x | |
| Hagerstown Churches | Student Activities Ticket | Brochure | 2017 | | |

| Hagerstown Churches | Various Hagerstown churches | Photograph and Negatives | | х | Kelley, Frank J. |
|----------------------|---|-----------------------------|------|---|------------------|
| Hagerstown Churches | Houses of Worship Tour | Brochure | 2017 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | A. Johnston - The Man and His Clocks | Magazine Article | 1949 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | City Hall | Negatives | 1955 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | City Hall | Photograph | 1963 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | City Hall Dedication | Newspaper | 1940 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | City Hall Dedication (3) | Document | 1940 | х | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | City Hall Tower (3) | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Construction of City Hall | Photograph | 1939 | х | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Current City Hall | Postcard | | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Dedication - City Hall | Photograph | 1940 | x | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Dedication of City Hall | Negatives | 1940 | х | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | First Use of Dial Phone | Newspaper | 1956 | | Mayor Burhans |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Foundations of first City Hall here uncovered | Newspaper | 1942 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Grand Tour of City Hall | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | H. L. Mills | Negatives | | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Hagerstown City Hall Town Clock | Document | 1995 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | History of Hagerstown city Farmer's market | Document | 1999 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Jack Hellane | Negatives | | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Laying of cornerstone; list of contents (2) | Document | 1939 | х | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Mayor and Council | Negatives | 1953 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Mayor and Council | Negatives | 1957 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Mayor and Council | Negatives | 1958 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Mayor and Council - Burhans | Negatives | 1958 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Mayor and Council - Kiwanis rose Day | Negatives | 1956 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Mayor and Council - Winslow F. Burhans (2) | Photograph | | | Kelley, Frank J. |

| Hagerstown City Hall | Mayor Burhans | Photograph | | | |
|----------------------------------|---|-----------------------------|-------------|---|------------------|
| Hagerstown City Hall | Mayor Herman L. Mills | Negatives | 1951 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Mayor Herman Mills | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Mayor John Cook | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Mayor Schindel praised | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Mayor Sweeny | Negatives | 1945 | x | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Old City Hall | Photograph | | | Hotel Patterson |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Old City Hall Clock | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Old Hagerstown City Hall | Negatives | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Parking Permit, Lltton's | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Sewerage Disposal Bill | Document | 1929 | x | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | South Hagerstown High School - 1970 Class Reunion | Document | 1990 | | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | The Hagerstown Globe - New and Old City Hall | Newspaper | 1939 | x | |
| Hagerstown City Hall | First Use of Dial Phone | Newspaper | 1956 | | Mayor Burhans |
| Hagerstown City Hall | Construction | Photograph | 1939 | х | |
| Hagerstown Civic League | "A Sketch of the Work of the Hagerstown Civic League" (notebook) | Manuscript | | | |
| Hagerstown Civic League | Scrapbook | Book | 1911- 15 | x | |
| Hagerstown Civil War Round Table | "Bugle Call" (series of 43) | Document | 1968- 74 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown Civil War Round Table | Antietam Civil War Round Table (series of 4) | Newsletter | 1976 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown Civil War Round Table | Clippings of Hagerstown Civil War Round Table | Newspaper | 1960s | | |
| Hagerstown Civil War Round Table | Selected Reading List for Centennial (2) | Booklet | | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown Civil War Round Table | Text of talk by Richard W. Lykes | Document | 1972 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown Codes | Garbage regulations | Photograph | 1910 | x | |
| Hagerstown Codes | Hagerstown City charter | Booklet | 1949 | x | |
| Hagerstown Codes | Hagerstown City Charter (2) | Booklet | 1957 | | |
| Hagerstown Codes | Official Traffic Guide | Booklet | 1936- 37 | | |

| | | | | | · |
|---------------------|---|------------|---------------|---|----------------|
| Hagerstown Codes | Plumbing and Gas Fitting Code | Booklet | 1922 | x | |
| Hagerstown Codes | Plumbing code | Booklet | 1948 | x | |
| Hagerstown Codes | The Flag Code (U.S.) | Document | 2001 | | |
| Hagerstown Codes | Traffic Ordinances and Regulations | Booklet | 1935 | x | |
| Hagerstown College | 28th Commencement HJC | Document | 1975 | х | |
| Hagerstown College | 46th Commencement | Document | 1993 | | |
| Hagerstown College | 50th Anniversary | Booklet | 1996 | | |
| Hagerstown College | Advisory Committee Meeting | XX | 1949 | х | |
| Hagerstown College | Campus Crier - March, April, May | Newspaper | 1972 | x | |
| Hagerstown College | Diamond Jubilee - 60th Anniversary | Booklet | 2006 | | |
| Hagerstown College | First Annual Commencement (HJC) | Brochure | 1948 | х | |
| Hagerstown College | First Annual Dinner | Brochure | 1947 | х | |
| Hagerstown College | Hagerstown Buisness College | Booklet | | х | |
| Hagerstown College | HJC Alumni Association | Newspaper | 1977 | х | |
| Hagerstown College | JC Guide | Book | 1974- 1975 | x | |
| Hagerstown College | Library Handbook | Booklet | 1976 | x | |
| Hagerstown College | Mable R. Walker Arboretum | Brochure | 1988 | | |
| Thagerstown College | | Booklet | 1000 | | |
| Hagerstown College | President Report | | 1918 | Х | |
| Hagerstown College | Promo | Booklet | 1976 | x | |
| Hagerstown College | Retirement Dinner - Dr. Atlee C. Kepler | Document | 1986 | | |
| Hagerstown College | Twenty-Fifth Anniversary | Calendar | 1971 | | |
| Hagerstown College | XYST Vol. 2 No. 1 | Booklet | 1973 | x | |
| Hagerstown College | Float | Photograph | 1947 | х | Mummers Parade |
| Hagerstown College | Marble R. Walter Arboretum | Brochure | 1988 | | + |
| Hagerstown College | Graduation Invitation | Card | 1975 | x | Marsha Fuller |
| Hagerstown College | Continuing Education Certificate | Document | 1976 | x | Brandon Fuller |

| Certificate of Appointment (4) | Document | 1975 - 1979 | х | |
|---|---|---|---|---|
| Minutes Advisory Committee | Document | 1976 | х | |
| Farmers National Convention | Document | 1919 | x | |
| Knights of Pythias Grand Lodge Convention | Document | 1949 | x | |
| Lions International Annual Meeting | Document | 1944 | x | |
| Lions International Convention | Document | 1928 | x | |
| Y.P.C.U. Convention Delegates (ribbon) | Mixed Material | 1899 | x | |
| Premium List 1952-62-64-66-67 | Booklet | | х | |
| Great Hagerstown Interstate Fair (Banner) | Mixed Material | 1914 | х | |
| | | | | |
| Admission ticket - Hagerstown Fair | | 1854 | x | |
| Agricultural & Mechanical Association Charter | Booklet | 1924 | x | |
| Club House - Grandstand | Postcard | | x | |
| Club House; Entrance Pavilion | Postcard | | | |
| Color Negatives of Food Fair (2) | Negatives | 1935 | x | |
| Entrance - Fairgrounds | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Entrance to Fairgrounds | Postcard | 1914 | x | |
| Fair Week 1973 | Document | 1973 | | R.L. Helfrich |
| Farmers' National Congress | Document | 1919 | x | |
| Grand Stand | Postcard | 1912 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fair | Document | 1959 | | |
| Hagerstown Fair | Slides | 1960 | | |
| Hagerstown Fair | Negatives | 1977 | | |
| Hagerstown Fair | Negatives | 1945- 46 | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown Fair advertisement | Document | 1926 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fair Clubhouse ticket | Mixed Material | 1946 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fair Had Troubles A Century Ago | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| | Minutes Advisory Committee Farmers National Convention Knights of Pythias Grand Lodge Convention Lions International Annual Meeting Lions International Convention Y.P.C.U. Convention Delegates (ribbon) Premium List 1952-62-64-66-67 Great Hagerstown Interstate Fair (Banner) Admission ticket - Hagerstown Fair Agricultural & Mechanical Association Charter Club House - Grandstand Club House; Entrance Pavilion Color Negatives of Food Fair (2) Entrance - Fairgrounds Fair Week 1973 Farmers' National Congress Grand Stand Hagerstown Fair Hagerstown Fair Advertisement Hagerstown Fair Clubhouse ticket | Minutes Advisory Committee Document Farmers National Convention Document Knights of Pythias Grand Lodge Convention Document Lions International Annual Meeting Document Lions International Convention Document Y.P.C.U. Convention Delegates (ribbon) Mixed Material Y.P.C.U. Convention Delegates (ribbon) Mixed Material Premium List 1952-62-64-66-67 Booklet Great Hagerstown Interstate Fair (Banner) Mixed Material Admission ticket - Hagerstown Fair Mixed Material Admission ticket - Hagerstown Fair Booklet Club House - Grandstand Postcard Club House; Entrance Pavilion Postcard Club House; Entrance Pavilion Postcard Entrance to Fairgrounds Postcard Entrance to Fairgrounds Document Fair Week 1973 Document Grand Stand Postcard Hagerstown Fair Negatives Hagerstown Fair Advertisement | Minutes Advisory CommitteeDocument1976Farmers National ConventionDocument1919Knights of Pythias Grand Lodge ConventionDocument1949Lions International Annual MeetingDocument1944Lions International ConventionDocument1928Y.P.C.U. Convention Delegates (ribbon)Mixed Material1899Premium List 1952-62-64-66-67Booklet1924Great Hagerstown Interstate Fair (Banner)Mixed Material1854Agricultural & Mechanical Association CharterBooklet1924Club House - GrandstandPostcard1925Club House - FairgroundsPostcard1935Entrance - FairgroundsPostcard1914Fair Week 1973Document1919Grand StandPostcard1914Fair Week 1973Document1919Grand StandPostcard1919Grand StandPostcard1919Hagerstown FairNegatives1960Hagerstown FairNegatives1960Hagerstown FairNegatives1977Hagerstown FairNegatives1945-46Hagerstown FairNegatives1945-46Hagerstown FairNegatives1945-46Hagerstown FairNegatives1945-46Hagerstown Fair Clubhouse ticketMixed Material1946Hagerstown Fair Clubhouse ticketMixed Material1946 | MinutesAdvisory CommitteeDocument1976XFarmers National ConventionDocument1919xKnights of Pythias Grand Lodge ConventionDocument1949xLions International Annual MeetingDocument1944xLions International ConventionDocument1928xLions International ConventionDocument1928xV.P.C.U. Convention Delegates (ribbon)Mixed Material1899xPremium List 1952-62-64-66-67BockletXXGreat Hagerstown Interstate Fair (Banner)Mixed Material1914XAdmission ticket - Hagerstown FairMixed Material1864xClub House - GrandstandPostcard1xClub House - GrandstandPostcard1935xEntrance - FairgroundsPostcard1914xEntrance to FairgroundsPostcard1914xFair Week 1973Document1929xGrand StandPostcard1914xFair Week 1973Document1929xHagerstown FairSildes19601Hagerstown FairSildes19601Hagerstown FairNegatives1945-xHagerstown FairNegatives1946-xHagerstown FairNegatives1946-xHagerstown FairNegatives1946-xHagerstown FairNegatives1946-xHagerstown FairNegatives1946-< |

| | | - | 1001 | | ì |
|----------------------------|--|----------------|------------------------|---|------------------------|
| Hagerstown Fairs | Hagerstown Fair Premium List | Document | 1981, 1986, 1987 | | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Hagerstown Fair Premium List is county's oldest publication | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Hagerstown Fair Prize Ribbons | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Hagerstown Fair Program | Document | 1890 | x | Fahrney, Dr. |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Hagerstown Fair Program | Document | 1888, 1895 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Hagerstown Fair Souvenir Program | Document | 1959 | | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Hagerstown Fair Stockholder's Ticket | Mixed Material | 1901 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Hagerstown Fairgrounds | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Hagerstown Race Meeting | Document | 1963 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Howard P. Hartman - Attorney | Letter | 1899 | x | Smith Manufacturing |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Poultry and Pigeon Exhibitors | Document | 1955 | | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Poultry Building | Postcard | 1912 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Poultry Show | Document | 1944, 1947 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Seal | Document | 1902 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Stables off Cannon Ave. | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | The Fair Building | Postcard | 1912 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | The Great Hagerstown Fair | Document | 1939 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | The Great Hagerstown Fair | Newspaper | 1996 | | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Tom Thumb & Family | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Track & Grandstand | Photograph | 1959 | x | Horse Racing |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Various photos | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Premium Ribbons | Mixed Material | 1947 - 1976 | х | |
| Hagerstown Fairs | Fair and Horse Show | Mixed Material | 1909 | х | |
| Hagerstown Female Seminary | Hagerstown Female Seminary (Construction) | Newspaper | 1853 | | |
| Hagerstown Female Seminary | Kee Mar College | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Female Seminary | Rev. Cornelius L. Keedy | Document | 2013 | | Key Mar College |

| | | | 1 | | i |
|--|---|----------------|------|---|---|
| Hagerstown Female Seminary | Hagerstown Female Seminary - Kee Mar College (2 boxes) | XX | | | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | "Little Pet" - 1st fire engine | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | "The Fireman" | Manuscript | 1928 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | 1st Hagerstown Hose Company - firehouse treasures | Newspaper | 1998 | | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Antietam Fire Company, Turkey Supper and Fair ticket (2) | Mixed Material | 1903 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Antietam Fire Station - historical trust inventory | Document | 1991 | | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Auto Fire Truck - First Hagerstown Hose Co. | Postcard | 1920 | х | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Auxiliary Police membership card | Card | | x | |
| | | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Fire Company Foot Race | | | x | |
| | First Obvistion Obvist (Oceaning settion) | Postcard | | х | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies Hagerstown Fire Companies | First Christian Church (Congregation) First Hagerstown Hose Company | Mixed Material | 1965 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | First Hagerstown Hose Company - 150th Anniversary (3) | Booklet | 1965 | | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | First Hagerstown Hose Company - New Hall | Newspaper | 1881 | | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | First Hagerstown Hose Company 1815-1976 | Brochure | 1976 | | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | First Hagerstown Hose Company membership card | Card | 1922 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | First Hose Stag Picnic | Photograph | 1965 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Five Fire Companies | Newspaper | 1927 | | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Hammer on fire alarm - top of City Hall | Photograph | 1960 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | History of the Cumberland Valley Volunteer Fireman's Assoc. | Booklet | 1942 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Juniors No. 3 - Hagerstown (ribbon) | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Maryland State Firemen's Convention | Document | 1936 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Official Fire Alarm Signals | Card | | | Wright- Gardner Insurance Company |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Old Fire Bell to Aid War Effort | Newspaper | 1942 | | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Program of the Cumberland Valley Volunteer Fireman's Assoc. | Booklet | 1927 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Sympathy Resolution from MD State Firemen's Association | Document | 1989 | | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | The Junior Engine House | Newspaper | 1853 | | |

| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Western Enterprise Fire Engine | Photograph | 1907 | x | |
|---------------------------|--|----------------|------|------|------------------------|
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | Auto fire Truck - First Hagerstown Hose Company | Postcard | 1920 | x | |
| Hagerstown Fire Companies | First Hose Company | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Aerial View | Photograph | 1936 | | Kelly Photo |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of 1931 - Hagerstown High School | XX | 20 | 19 | Jack Frost |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of 1941 | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of 1952-1953 | DVD | 20 | X | Les Querry |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of '56 Reunion | DVD | 2006 | | |
| Hagerstown High School | Commencement - Handbook - Invitation | XX | 19 | 39 X | Sybil Louise Snyder |
| Hagerstown High School | Fifty-Eighth Annual Commencement | Document | 1936 | | - |
| Hagerstown High School | First Hose Company | Card | 19 | X | Hubert Shifler |
| Hagerstown High School | Float | Photograph | 19 | 47 X | Mummer's Parade |
| Hagerstown High School | Forty-ninth Annual Commencement | Document | 19 | 27 X | Shoe Makers |
| Hagerstown High School | Hagerstown Hubs vs. Westminister | Document | 19 | 51 X | |
| Hagerstown High School | Senior Class Memories | Booklet | | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Seventy-Fourth Annual Commencement | Booklet | 1952 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Supplement: The Heiskelite | Booklet | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Student Activities Ticket | Card | 1938 | x | Hubert Shifler |
| Hagerstown High School | Forty-Ninth Annual Commencement | Document | 1927 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of 1946 - 30th Reunion | Photograph | 1976 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Banner | XX | 1933 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | 40th Reunion | Document | 1984 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown High School | 66th Annual Commencement | Brochure | 1944 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | 70th Annual Commencement | Brochure | 1948 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Assessment file with photos, Old Hagerstown High | Document | 1973 | | |
| Hagerstown High School | Baccalaureate Service | Brochure | 1944 | x | |

| Hagerstown High School | Class of 1926 - commencement, reunions | Document | 1926- 86 | x | |
|------------------------|--|----------------|-------------|---|------------------|
| Hagerstown High School | Class of 1928 - class ring receipt, commencement, etc. | Document | 1925- 78 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of 1929 | Photograph | 1959 | | |
| Hagerstown High School | class of 1929 - 40th Reunion and photograph | Document | 1969 | | |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of 1932 - photos, reunions, commencement | Document | 1932- 72 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of 1933 - photos, Senior Class Play, etc. | Document | 1932- 73 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of 1939 - 55th Reunion | Booklet | 1994 | | |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of 1944 - 10th Year Reunion | Brochure | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of 1944 - 20th year Reunion | Brochure | 1964 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of 1944 - 30th Reunion; 45th reunion, 25th reunion | Document | 1974 | | |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of 1944 - 50th Year Reunion | Booklet | 1994 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of '39 - 45th Reunion | Book | 1984 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Class of '40 Reunion hotplate | Mixed Material | 1980 | | |
| Hagerstown High School | Class Photos | Negatives | 1955 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown High School | Class Photos | Negatives | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown High School | Class Play - "Washington at Mount Vernon" | Document | | x | Buys, Peter |
| Hagerstown High School | Commencement | Book | 1909 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | commencement | Document | 1934 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Commencement | Document | 1945 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Eckstine Farm behind Hagerstown High School | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Football at Waynesboro | Photograph | 1947 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Football Programs | Document | 1946- 47 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Football Schedule | Card | 1943 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Hagerstown High vs. Alleghany High football game ticket | Mixed Material | 1947 | x | |
| Hagerstown High School | Hagerstown vs. Martinsburg Football Program | Brochure | 1946 | x | Sports |
| Hagerstown High School | Heiskelite yearbook Cover | Negatives | 1955 | | |

| Junior & Senior Class Play | Document | 1934 | x | |
|---|--|---|---|---|
| Lineup versus Martinsburg, Devitt, Harper's Ferry, Alleghany and Charles Town (football) | Card | 1941 | x | |
| Memories | Booklet | 1944 | x | |
| North Hagerstown vs. South Hagerstown - football | Document | 1957 | | |
| Numerous programs in auditorium | Document | | x | |
| Original "H" school letter (emblem) (series of 3) | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Photograph of school | Photograph | | | |
| School Handbook | Booklet | 1950 | x | |
| Sejusof - Class of 1927, Fifty years later | Booklet | 1977 | | |
| Sejusof - Class of 1927, Fifty-five years later | Booklet | 1981 | | |
| Senior Class Play | Document | 1934 | x | |
| Senior Class Play | Document | 1954 | x | |
| Senior Class Play; Third Annual Frolic | Document | 1931 | x | |
| Sixty-Fifth Annual Commencement | Brochure | 1943 | x | |
| The House Project | Brochure | 1956 | x | |
| Various items from Class of 1934 | Document | 1934 | x | |
| 201 Elizabeth Street - now Subway Tavern on Elgin Blvd. | Photograph | 1892 | | |
| America's Mortise & Tenon by Douglass C. Reed | Booklet | 1978 | x | |
| An Old Building Gone (SE corner of Square) | Newspaper | 1851 | | |
| Architectural Design Guidelines for Downtown Preservation | Booklet | 1994 | | |
| Architectural Design Guidelines for Residential Preservation | Booklet | 1991 | | |
| Armory | Photograph | | | |
| Bellevue (Alms House) (series) | Newspaper | | | |
| Demolishing the Governor Hamilton Home (2) | Photograph | 1958 | x | |
| Dr. Scott's old house | Photograph | | | |
| Edgar Jones Home | Negatives | | | |
| | Lineup versus Martinsburg, Devitt, Harper's Ferry, Alleghany and Charles Town (football) Memories North Hagerstown vs. South Hagerstown - football Numerous programs in auditorium Original "H" school letter (emblem) (series of 3) Photograph of school School Handbook Sejusof - Class of 1927, Fifty years later Sejusof - Class of 1927, Fifty years later Senior Class Play Senior Class Play Class Play Senior Class Play Senior Cl | Junior & Senior Class Play Card Lineup versus Martinsburg, Devitt, Harper's Ferry, Alleghany and Charles Town (football) Booklet North Hagerstown vs. South Hagerstown - football Document Numerous programs in auditorium Document Original "H" school letter (emblem) (series of 3) Mixed Material Photograph of school Photograph School Handbook Booklet Sejusof - Class of 1927, Fifty years later Booklet Sejusof - Class of 1927, Fifty-five years later Booklet Senior Class Play Document Senior Class Play Document Senior Class Play; Third Annual Frolic Document Stxty-Fifth Annual Commencement Brochure Strochure The House Project Document Document Various items from Class of 1934 Document Document 201 Elizabeth Street - now Subway Tavern on Elgin Blvd. Photograph America's Mortise & Tenon by Douglass C. Reed Booklet Architectural Design Guidelines for Downtown Preservation Booklet Architectural Design Guidelines for Residential Preservation Booklet Architectural Design Guidelines for Residential Pres | Junior & Senior Class Play1934Lineup versus Martinsburg, Devitt, Harper's Ferry, Alleghary and Charles Town (football)Card1941MemoriesBooklet1944North Hagerstown vs. South Hagerstown - footballDocument1957Numerous programs in auditoriumDocument1957Original "H" school letter (emblem) (series of 3)Mixed MaterialPhotograph of schoolPhotograph1950School HandbookBooklet1950Sejusof - Class of 1927, Fifty-five years laterBooklet1977Sejusof - Class of 1927, Fifty-five years laterBooklet1981Senior Class PlayDocument1934Senior Class PlayDocument1934Senior Class PlayDocument1934Senior Class Play, Third Annual FrolicDocument1931Sixty-Fifth Annual CommencementBrochure1943The House ProjectDocument1934201 Elizabeth Street - now Subway Tavern on Elgin Blvd.Photograph1882America's Mortise & Tenon by Douglass C. ReedBooklet1978An Old Building Gone (SE corner of Square)Newspaper1851Architectural Design Guidelines for Downtown PreservationBooklet1991ArmoryPhotograph1958Bellevue (Alms House) (series)Newspaper1958Demolishing the Governor Hamilton Home (2)Photograph1958Dr. Scott's old housePhotograph1958 | Junior & Senior Class Play1934xLineup versus Martinsburg, Devitt, Harper's Ferry, Alleghany and Charles Town (tootball)Card1941xMemoriesBooklet1944xNorth Hagerstown vs. South Hagerstown - footballDocument1957Numerous programs in auditoriumDocument1957Original "H" school letter (emblem) (series of 3)Mixed MaterialxPhotograph of schoolPhotographSejusof - Class of 1927, Fifty years laterBooklet1950xSejusof - Class of 1927, Fifty-five years laterBooklet1981Senior Class PlayDocument1934xxSenior Class PlayThird Annual FrolicDocument1934xSenior Class PlayDocument1934xxSenior Class PlayThe House Project1934xxIn House ProjectBrochure </td |

| | 1 | | | | |
|--------------------------------|--|-----------------------------|------|---|------------------------|
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | End of Century Old Lyceum | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Fairchild Aircraft Corp., Pennsylvania Ave. | Photograph | | x | Aviation |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Fiery House | Photograph | 1945 | x | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Fox Deceived | Document | 1989 | | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | From Tree to Beam by Douglass C. Reed | Booklet | 1977 | x | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Gov. Hamilton Home (2) | Photograph | 1958 | x | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Gov. Hamilton house | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Grand Homes of the Terrace | Manuscript | 1995 | | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Hagerstown Bookbinding & Printing Company | Postcard | 1959 | x | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Hagerstown's First Night Club after repeal | Photograph | 1935 | | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Hoffman-Bikle Building | Photograph | | | North Potomac St. |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | House on corner of The Terrace and Prospect Ave. | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Houses torn apart for firewood | Negatives | | | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Lewis T. Byron residence | Postcard | | x | Henry Kyd Douglas |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Log Cabin Mythology by Douglass C. Reed | Booklet | 1978 | x | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Middledauff's Drug Store | Photograph and Negatives | 1976 | | Long, Jim |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Middlekauff's Drug Store | Photograph | 1975 | | Long, Jim |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Moller Apartments - Inventory of Historic Properties | Document | 2001 | | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Nichlos Company | Negatives | | | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Oak Hill Historic District | Booklet | 1986 | | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Old Roulette Home - N. Potomac St. | Photograph | 1955 | x | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | On Oak Hill Avenue | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Public Sale - Mary MacGill | Newspaper | 1865 | | Dr. Charles MacGill |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Residences on N. Potomac | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | State Historic Sites Inventory | Document | 1995 | | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Surrey Building - Boys High School | Postcard | 1910 | x | |

| | | | | | ì |
|--------------------------------|--|------------------|--------------|---|----------------------------|
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | The stone wall behind 718 W. Washington St. | Photograph | 2006 | | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | U.S. Post Office, Hagerstown | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Washington Co. Museum of fine Arts | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | Removal of Inmates of Alums House | Newspaper | 1880 | | Bellevue |
| Hagerstown Historic Structures | | Newspaper | 4000 | | Dellaura |
| Hagerstown History | Removal of inmates of Alus House "A Brief History of 145-147 W. Washington Street | Document | 1880 1989 | | Bellevue |
| Hagerstown History | "A Day that is Done" (2) | Magazine Article | 1929 | x | Wilson, Lenore Hamilton |
| Hagerstown History | "A Tale of Hagerstown of the Year 1801" | Newspaper | | x | |
| Hagerstown History | "Building for the Future" | Brochure | 1928 | x | |
| Hagerstown History | "Far Countries" (2) | Magazine Article | 1930 | x | Wilson, Lenore Hamilton |
| Hagerstown History | "Hagerstown and Its Circle of Blue Hills" | Newspaper | 1908 | x | |
| Hagerstown History | "Hagerstown and Washington Co. in History" - Chamber of Commerce | Brochure | 1952 | | |
| Hagerstown History | "The Cloverleaf of the Eastern Expressways" | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown History | "The History of the Early Years of Hagerstown" | Document | 1964 | | |
| Hagerstown History | "The Right Spot for Your Plant Location" | Brochure | | | Potomac Edison |
| Hagerstown History | "We're For Real" - tourism | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown History | Andrew Jackson in Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1919 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Beckerstown: 1932 | Magazine Article | | | |
| Hagerstown History | Broadway, Hagerstown, MD | Postcard | 1913 | x | |
| Hagerstown History | Country Club, Hagerstown, MD | Postcard | 1913 | x | |
| Hagerstown History | Early Hagerstown as Seen by John Gruber | Book | 1976 | | A. Vernon Davis |
| Hagerstown History | Early Mayors of Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Hagerstown 1867-1917, poem | Document | 1917 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Hagerstown Fair | Document | 1922 | x | |
| Hagerstown History | Hagerstown history | Newspaper | 1974 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Hagerstown in 1843 | Newspaper | 1937 | | |

| Hagerstown History | Hagerstown in 1922 | Magazine Article | 1986 | | |
|--------------------|---|------------------|------|---|--------------------------|
| Hagerstown History | Hagerstown in the 1880s | Newspaper | 1959 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Hagerstown Light & Heat Co 82 years | Booklet | 1936 | x | |
| Hagerstown History | Hagerstown Maryland Illustrated | Booklet | 1887 | x | Hagerstown Imprint |
| Hagerstown History | Hagerstown Taverns | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown History | Hagerstown Veterinary Hospital - poem | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown History | Harrystown - Its Last Hold | Newspaper | 1898 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Landmarks on East Baltimore St. to be Razed | Newspaper | 1935 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Last lamplighter and lamp post | Newspaper | 1948 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Memorial Blvd. named | Document | 1935 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Memorial Park Dedication | Booklet | 2015 | | Circle of Achievement |
| Hagerstown History | North End Evacuated as Gas spills | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Opening of Prospect Street | Newspaper | 1922 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Parking Space incrased | Newspaper | 1938 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Pilgrimage through the Cemetery by Victor M. Cushwa | Newspaper | 1919 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Potomac Edison, Hagerstown history advertisements | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown History | Preservation in Hagerstown | Booklet | 1988 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Reminiscences of Hagerstown from 1864 | Newspaper | 1921 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Slave Block | Newspaper | | x | |
| Hagerstown History | The Fountain that Stood in the Square | Newspaper | 1894 | x | |
| Hagerstown History | The History of Men's Raiment; J.C. Hoffman's Sons | Booklet | 1912 | x | |
| Hagerstown History | To: Thomas Keller - Hagerstown | Letter | 1817 | x | |
| Hagerstown History | Town Improvements | Newspaper | 1851 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Traffic Problems in City over a century agao | Newspaper | 1924 | | |
| Hagerstown History | W. Washington St. at Summit and Jonathan Streets | Photograph | 1917 | | |
| Hagerstown History | Western Union telegram | Document | 1874 | x | |

| | — | 1 | 1 | | i |
|--------------------------------|--|--------------|------|---|-------------------------|
| Hagerstown History | Timeline | Document | 2014 | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Civil War Veteran After 50 Years as Hermit Dies | Newspaper | 1915 | | Henry Graybill |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Truman B. Webster Captured in Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1919 | | Battle of Hagerstown |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Veteran Again Sees Woman | Newspaper | 1915 | | Sarah E. Bowser |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Jacob Andrew Snively | Document | 2018 | | Last Veteran |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | The Fight at Hagerstown | Manuscript | | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Asians in Hagerstown - Civil War | Document | 2012 | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Blue and Gray Veterans at Rose Hill Cemetery | Newspaper | 1936 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Brunswick Guards at Gettysburg | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Camp Record - First Regiment Wisconsin Volunteers | Newspaper | 1861 | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Capt. Henry O. Wheeler Visits those who gave him shelter | Newspaper | 1899 | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Civil War letter | Letter | 1862 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Civil War Walking Tour | ХХ | 2012 | | Rose Hill Cemetery |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | CPL Daniel M. Trittle (USA) | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Custer's Charge | Newspaper | 1896 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Daughter of Belle Boyd in Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Death of Soldiers | Newspaper | 1862 | | Burial Records |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Descendants of General John McCausland | Newspaper | 1994 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Divided Valor | Compact Disk | 2012 | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Drawings of Rebels in Hagerstown | Drawing | 1864 | x | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | From George W. Stover, died 1908 | Letter | 1865 | x | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | From William Mickle, 11th Corps Artillery | Letter | 1863 | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | General John McCausland and unknown federal soldier | Photograph | | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | General Lee paper owned by Hagerstown man | Newspaper | 1910 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | General McCausland obituary | Newspaper | 1927 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Hagerstown Doctors - Civil War | Document | 2012 | | |

| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Hagerstown: At the Crossroads in the Civil War | Document | 1997 | | Civil War |
|--------------------------------|--|------------|-------|---|---------------|
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Hugh St. Clair's Civil War diary (fight at Hagerstown) | Document | 1863 | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Kanawha Valley Battle | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Letters to John F. Thomas | Letter | 1860s | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | List of Sick and Wounded in Lyceum House | Newspaper | 1863 | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | New York Tribune, Hagerstown on Oct. 12, 1862 | Newspaper | 1862 | x | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Page from ledger of J.J. Hershey | Document | 1860s | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Permit to replace horse - Confederate | Document | 1864 | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Ransom of Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1994 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Ransom of Hagerstown, General Order (2) | Document | 1864 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Rebels in Hospital | Document | 1863 | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Relocation of APCWS to Hagerstown | Booklet | 1995 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Script for Reenactment, Ransom of Hagerstown | Document | 1994 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Shooting of Andrew Boward | Newspaper | 1863 | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Soldier's Letter | Letter | 1862 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Soldiers Prayer Book (Reprint) | Booklet | 1801 | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Ten Core Components to a Successful Heritage Area | Document | 1998 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | The Civil War in Hagerstown Walking Tours | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | The Hagerstown Raid | Document | | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | The Rebel Family | Newspaper | 1864 | | Barlow Magill |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | To the Loyal Citizens of Hagerstown | Document | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Troy Laundry Civil War Soldier Dry Cleaning Bag | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Two Local Girls Served in Union Army | Newspaper | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Valor in the Street - Battle of Hagerstown | DVD | 2011 | | |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Van B. Wilson (CSA) Killed July 1863 | Photograph | | | 11th Alabama |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Walking Tour - Civil War in Hagerstown | Brochure | | | |
| | • | * | | | • |

| | 1 | | | 1 | · |
|--------------------------------|---|----------------|---------------|---|------------------|
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | Follow the Money | Booklet | 2014 | | Ransom-1864 |
| Hagerstown History - Civil War | War Time Echo of McCausland | Newspaper | 1914 | | Ransom |
| Hagerstown Hotels | A.H. Gunnell Takes Over Hotel | Newspaper | 1925 | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Ad for Hagerstown Hotel | Newspaper | 1848 | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Antietam House | Newspaper | 1963 | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | C & O Canal Mural - Coffee Shop - Hotel Alexander | Photograph | 1955 | x | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Central Hotel (Public Square) | Letter | 189_ | x | Samuel Detrow |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Colonial Motel | Postcard | | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Colonial Motel and Restaurant | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Dagmar Castillians Band | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Dagmar Hotel construction | Newspaper | 1909 | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Franklin Hotel | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Globe Tavern (deed) | Mixed Material | 1856 | | |
| | | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Gov. Hamilton and the Antietam Hotel | | 1885 | | |
| | | Photograph | 1000 | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Group of men at Hotel Alexander | | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Hagerstown Motor Inn sold | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Hotel Alexander | Newspaper | 1929- 1972 | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Hotel Alexander | Photograph | 1959 | х | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Hotel Alexander | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Hotel Alexander | Мар | | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Hotel Alexander | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Hotel Alexander | Postcard | | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Hotel Alexander - Keystone Restaurant | Negatives | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Hotel Alexander (4) | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Hotel Alexander (85) | Slides | 1950s | x | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Hotel Alexander banquet | Photograph | | ļ | |

| | Decument | | | |
|--|--|---|--|---|
| lotel Alexander Christmas Dinner Menu | Document | 1954 | x | |
| lotel Alexander Imprint Letter & Envelope | XX | 1945 | x | |
| lotel Alexander Matchbook Covers (2) | Document | | x | |
| lotel Alexander menu | Document | | x | |
| lotel Colonial | Postcard | | x | |
| lotel Dagmar | Envelope | 1939 | x | |
| lotel Dagmar | Brochure | | | |
| lotel Hamilton - The Baldwin | Newspaper | 1904 | | |
| lotel Maryland | Photograph | 1917 | x | |
| lotels Dagmar and Clarion | Postcard | | x | Before Roof Addition |
| ames Koliopulous takes over Colonial Hotel | Newspaper | 1930 | | |
| itty Wells - Roy Acuff | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| R. Bruce Carson Takes Lease | Newspaper | 1928 | | Hotel Alexander |
| Roy Acuff - Albert C. Lowry | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Roy Acuff - Albert C. Lowry | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Roy Acuff - Kitty Wells - Johnny & Jack | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| iheraton-Hagerstown Motor Inn | Brochure | 1977 | | |
| heraton-Hagerstown Motor Inn | Brochure | 1977 | | |
| tealing from Hagerstown motels | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| he Baldwin Story by Alan N. Clingan | Booklet | 2005 | | |
| he Dagmar Hotel | Postcard | | x | |
| he Dagmar Hotel - a daily record | Book | 1911 | x | |
| he New Hotel Dagmar (2) | Brochure | | x | |
| J.S. Army Supply Train in Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1861 | x | Civil War |
| Inited States Travel Guide | Brochure | | x | Hotel Alexander |
| ogue Room, Colonial Hotel | Photograph | 1944 | | |
| | Detel Alexander Imprint Letter & Envelope Detel Alexander Matchbook Covers (2) Detel Alexander menu Detel Colonial Detel Dagmar Detel Dagmar Detel Maryland Detels Dagmar and Clarion Immes Koliopulous takes over Colonial Hotel Ity Wells - Roy Acuff Bruce Carson Takes Lease Dy Acuff - Albert C. Lowry Dy Acuff - Albert C. Lowry Dy Acuff - Albert C. Lowry Dy Acuff - Kitty Wells - Johnny & Jack Deraton-Hagerstown Motor Inn Deraton-Hagerstown Motor Inn Deraton-Hagerstown motels De Baldwin Story by Alan N. Clingan De Dagmar Hotel De Dagmar Hotel | Del Alexander Imprint Letter & Envelope XX Decument Document Detel Alexander Matchbook Covers (2) Document Detel Alexander menu Document Detel Colonial Postcard Detel Dagmar Envelope Detel Dagmar Brochure Detel Dagmar Brochure Detel Maryland Photograph Detel Maryland Postcard Postcard Newspaper Detel Maryland Postcard mes Koliopulous takes over Colonial Hotel Newspaper Bruce Carson Takes Lease Newspaper Dy Acuff - Albert C. Lowry Photograph Dy Acuff - Albert C. Lowry Photograph Dy Acuff - Kitty Wells - Johnny & Jack Brochure Brochure Brochure Bealing from Hagerstown Motor Inn Brochure Bealing from Hagerstown motels Booklet Be Dagmar Hotel - a daily record Book Be Dagmar Hotel - a daily record Brochure S. Army Supply Train in Hagerstown Newspaper Photograph Brochure Brochure Brochure | All Decl Alexander Imprint Letter & EnvelopeXX1945DecumentDocumentDocumentInternational StatesInternational StatesDetel Alexander Matchbook Covers (2)DocumentInternational StatesInternational StatesDetel ColonialPostcardInternational StatesInternational StatesInternational StatesDetel DagmarEnvelope1939International StatesInternational StatesInternational StatesDetel DagmarBrochureInternational StatesInternational StatesInternational StatesInternational StatesDetel MarylandPhotograph1917International StatesInternational StatesInternational StatesDetel Dagmar and ClarionPhotograph1956International StatesInternational StatesInternational StatesDetel Carson Takes LeaseNewspaper1928International StatesInternational StatesInternational StatesDeter Carson Takes LeasePhotograph1956International StatesInternational StatesInternational StatesDeter Aubert C. LowryPhotograph1956International StatesInternational StatesInternational StatesDeter Carson Takes LeasePhotograph19561956International StatesInternational StatesDeter Carson Takes LeasePhotograph19561956International StatesInternational StatesDeter Carson Takes LeasePhotograph19561956International StatesInternational StatesDeter Carson Takes Le | XX1946tel Alexander Imprint Letter & EnvelopeXX1946xtel Alexander Matchbook Covers (2)Documentxxtel Alexander menuDocumentxxtel ColonialPostcardIIIxtel ColonialPostcard1939xtel DagmarBrochure1939xtel DagmarBrochure1904IIIItel DagmarNewspaper1904IIIItel MarylandPhotograph1917xtels Dagmar and ClarionPostcardxxmes Koliopulous takes over Colonial HotelNewspaper1930IIIIty Wells - Roy AcuffPhotograph1956xBruce Carson Takes LeaseNewspaper1928IIIIIoy Acuff - Albert C. LowryPhotograph1956xoy Acuff - Albert C. LowryPhotograph1956xneraton-Hagerstown Motor InnBrochure1977IIIIIaeling from Hagerstown motelsNewspaper1968IIIIne Dagmar HotelAlahy recordBooklet2005IIIIIne Dagmar Hotelaelity recordBookure1911xne Dagmar HotelAlahy recordBrochureXX <tr< td=""></tr<> |

| | | 1 | | | · |
|-----------------------|---|----------------|------|---|-----------------|
| Hagerstown Hotels | Washington Hotel (deed) | Mixed Material | 1856 | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Washington House burning | Newspaper | 1946 | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Washington House Fire - details | Newspaper | 1879 | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Washington House was famous | Newspaper | 1951 | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Work on New Hotel to Start | Newspaper | 1927 | | Hotel Alexander |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Governor Hamilton and the Antietam Hotel | Newspaper | 1885 | | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | Hotel Alexander Room Key | Mixed Material | | х | |
| Hagerstown Hotels | The Washington Hotel | Newspaper | 1856 | | W. S. Stepson |
| Hagerstown Imprints | "Carpet Journal" | Newspaper | 1880 | x | |
| Hagerstown Imprints | Cyrus Blood, publisher of Bible | Document | 1830 | x | |
| Hagerstown Imprints | List of Hagerstown Imprints | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Imprints | List of publications; Hagerstown and Washington Co. data | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Imprints | Locations of Hagerstown imprints | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Imprints | Luther's Smaller Catechism - Gruber & May Print | Book | 1828 | x | |
| Hagerstown Imprints | P. Blood index | Document | 1836 | | |
| Hagerstown Imprints | Young Catechism by John Willison - Gruber & May Print | Book | 1829 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | "Hagerstown in Early American Pottery History: | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | "The Gas Company" | Negatives | | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | A.A. Lechlider Bicycles invoice | Document | 1898 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | A.O. Hoch Sheet Metal Works | Envelope | | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Air-Way Electric Appliance Corporation | Booklet | | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | American Novelty Shop | Letter | | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Antietam Paper Company | Booklet | 1982 | | Security, MD |
| Hagerstown Industries | Award for Excellence to W. H. Reisner MFG. Company | Document | 1945 | x | Army Navy E |
| Hagerstown Industries | Board of Barber Examiners Certificate for Elmer B. Byrem | Document | 1925 | х | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Central Chemical | Photograph | | | |

| [| | | 1 | | ù |
|-----------------------|---|----------------|-----------|---|---------------|
| Hagerstown Industries | Central Chemical Company | Booklet | | x | Fertilizers |
| Hagerstown Industries | Central Chemical Corporation Organized | Newspaper | 1937 | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Charles H. Eyerly's Department Store | Document | | x | |
| | Colorial Hardward | Photograph | | x | Mandand Mada |
| Hagerstown Industries | Colonial Hardwood | Booklet | | | Maryland Made |
| Hagerstown Industries | D.C. Aughinbaugh & Son, Pharmacists | | | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Dixie Supply, Inc. | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Duvinage | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Edward Knodle - antique dealer, invoice | Document | 1947 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | F & H Grief - Spikes of Thrashing Machines | Document | 1838 | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | F.J. Kress Box Company | Photograph | 1959 | x | |
| | | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Foltz MFG. & Supply | | 1916 - 29 | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | H.L. Coffman ledger | Manuscript | 1920s | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Hagerstown Agricultural Implement Manufacturing Company | Newspaper | 1879 | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Hagerstown Foundry | Newspaper | 1867 | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Hagerstown Furniture Company | Letter | | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Hagerstown Furniture Company Shipping Assembly Order | Receipt | 1932 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Hagerstown Shoe & Legging Company | Newspaper | 1939 | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Hagerstown Shoe Company | XX | 1957 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Hagerstown Spoke & Bending Comapny | Envelope | 1898 | x | Wheatland, VA |
| Hagerstown Industries | Hagerstown Spoke and Building Works fire | Document | 1950 | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Hagerstown Table Works | Card | 1895 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Hess Carriage Company | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Hess Carriage Company (3) | Letter | 1905 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | History of Bester-Long, Inc. by Hubert Poole | Document | 1978 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Jamison Door Company | Document | 2002 | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Leiter Brothers | Booklet | 1928 | x | |

| | | | | | * |
|-----------------------|---|------------|-------------|---|-----------------|
| Hagerstown Industries | L'Gilon (Layout Dept.) | Photograph | 1964 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Manbeck Bread Company - Invitation, 10th Anniversary | Card | 1936 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Maryland Pipe & Metals | XX | | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | MD Leather & Saddlery Company invoice | Document | 1902 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Middle-States Loan Building and Construction Company | XX | 1892- 94 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Middle-States Loan Building and Construction Company | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Miller and Mechanics: a History of Industry | Book | 2011 | х | Catoctin Center |
| Hagerstown Industries | Offray Ribbon (C.M. Offray & Son, Inc.) | Document | 1997 | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Planters Mutual Insurance Company 1846-1946 | Document | 1946 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Port of Baltimore | Booklet | 1969 | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | R.M. Hays & Bros. | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | R.M. Hays & Bros. | Envelope | | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Review & Herald Publishing Association - Grand Opening | Document | 1983 | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Roney Brothers Office Equipment and Supplies | Card | | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Ross Garment | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Southern Shoe Manufacturing Company, Inc. | Letter | 1942 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Statton Furniture Company | Newspaper | 1939 | | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Steffey & Findlay, invoice | Document | 1899 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | The City Pharmacy | Booklet | | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | The Coleman Evaporating and Fruit Preserving Company | Booklet | | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | The Hagerstown Basket Company invoice | Document | 1941 | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | The McKinley Home | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | Tri-State Electric Groundbreaking | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Industries | W.F. Prior Company | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| Hagerstown Jaycees | 50 Years of Service to Humanity | Book | 1986 | x | |
| Hagerstown Large | German Baptist Brethren Conference | Newspaper | 1891 | | 1 |

| | | 1 | | | · |
|--------------------------------|--|------------|-------------|---|--------------------|
| Hagerstown Light Plant | "The History of Your Municipal Electric Light Plant" (7) | Booklet | 1964 | | |
| Hagerstown Light Plant | End of MELP | Newspaper | 1969- 71 | | |
| Hagerstown Light Plant | Hagerstown Light Plant | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Light Plant | Municipal Electric Light Plant - Open House (8) | Booklet | 1961 | | |
| Hagerstown Light Plant | Rights and Responsibilities | Booklet | 1985 | | |
| Hagerstown Light Plant | The Light | Newspaper | 1949 | x | |
| Hagerstown Light Plant | Municipal Electric Light Plant | XX | 1953 | х | |
| Hagerstown Light Plant | Dr. Harry Edwin Blair (2) | XX | 1956 | х | |
| Hagerstown Maps (Large Folder) | Hagerstown Maps | Folder | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | A. V. Huntzberry - Dentist | Receipt | 1905 | х | Milton Kohler |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Antietam Metal Works Statement | Document | 1949 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Antietam Paper Company | Booklet | 1982 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | B. F. Goodrich | Card | | х | Tires |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Baer Brothers | Photograph | 1959 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Beck & Delamarter | Envelope | 1892 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Beck Brothers | Receipt | 1912 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Bellman Heating & Manufacturing | Booklet | 1899 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Ben's Flower Shop | Receipt | 1986 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Bentz & Dunn | Letter | | х | Concrete |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Bentz & Mundey "Silverplate for American Homes" | Booklet | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Bester: A Family of Flowers Coming to an End | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Bickle's | Postcard | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Bikle's Shoe Shop | Postcard | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Blue Ridge Knitting Mill (Black Rock) | Photograph | 1905 | х | Troxell Collection |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Boyer & Heard | Receipt | 1909 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Brethren Mutual Insurance Co. | Booklet | 1953 | х | |
| - | | • | | | • |

| | | Document | | 1 | 11 |
|---------------------------|--|----------------|----------|---|--------------------|
| Hagerstown Merchants | Breweries in Hagerstown (List) | Document | 1948 (2) | | |
| nagerstown merchants | | Calendar | 1940 (2) | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | C. Clifton Anderson | | | x | Insurance |
| | C.L. Winter (2) | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | - | | ^ | |
| | Cannon Shoe Company | Receipt | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Central Chemical Corp. (Blotter) | | | х | Fertilizer |
| | | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Charles A. Ritchey | | | x | |
| | | Letter | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Charles H. Eyerly | Manuscript | | | Department Store |
| Lie warden in Mariaka ata | Cumberland Valley TV Digest | Manuscript | 1974 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | D. Frank Miller - Howard U.L. Rich - Adam Eshelman | | 1905 | Х | |
| | D. Ramacciotti | Mixed Material | 1919 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | 1919 | ^ | |
| | D.A. Thomas & Company | Receipt | 1900 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | Card | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | D.F. Hull | | | х | Drill and Rake |
| Thagerstown Merchants | | Receipt | 1875- | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | D.S. Boyer (2) | | 77 | x | |
| | Danzer Lumber Company | Letter | 1887 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | Desument | | | |
| | Dean A. Keagy Company | Document | | x | Robert S. Martin |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | Calendar | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Domenici Tire Company | | 1952 | | |
| | | Receipt | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Downey Dairy | | 1954 | x | |
| | | Receipt | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Dr. E. A. Firey D. D. S. | Receipt | 1908 | | Milton Kohler |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Dr. E. A. Wareham | Receipt | 1906 | Х | Milton Kohler |
| | | Calendar | 1300 | | Winton Romen |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Dr. John K. Rastkis - Chriopractor | | 1940 | Х | |
| | | Receipt | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Drs. W. Preston & Victor Miller, Jr. | Desciat | 1912 | | Milton Kohler |
| | Eavey, Lane & Company | Receipt | 1901 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | Card | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Eden Plains Dairy Farm | | | x | M. W. Showalter |
| generality | | Photograph | 1 | v | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Emmert Brothers | | 1895 | X | Troxell Collection |
| | Emmert Building | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | XX | <u> </u> | | |
| Hogorotour Marchard | Emmert Herdusse Co., INC | ^^ | 4000 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Emmert Hardware Co., INC | | 1930 | L | |

| [| | Calendar | | | 1 |
|----------------------|---|----------------|---------|---|------------------------|
| Hagerstown Merchants | Emmert Hardware Company | | 1951 | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Emmert Hardware Company Yearbook | Booklet | 1949 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Emory Draper - Allstate Insurance | Mixed Material | | x | |
| | Ernest B. Emmert | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Fahrney Photo Center | Receipt | 1962 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Fall Painting Catalog - Schindel, Rohrer & Company, Inc. | Booklet | 1935 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Fleigh Motor & Tire Company | Receipt | 1934 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Fleigh Motors | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Fountaindale Beauty Salon | Booklet | 1961 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Fridinger & Company | Card | | x | Plumbing |
| Hagerstown Merchants | G.W. Eyerly & Son | Receipt | 1890 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | George Dittmyer from D.S. Boyer | Letter | 1880 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Great Atlantic & Pacific Tea Company | Card | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | Receipt | 1000 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Green & Daley Contractors | Document | 1960 | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Gunnell's, Inc. | Letter | 1935 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | H. L. Coffman | Card | | Х | Lumber |
| Hagerstown Merchants | H. L. Mills | Calendar | | Х | Kerosene - Gasoline |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hagerstown Bookbinding & Printing | XX | 1941 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hagerstown Distribution Company | | | | Queen City Brewing |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hagerstown Foundry Company | Receipt | 1901 | x | Smith Manufacturing |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hagerstown Foundry Company | Letter | 1901 | x | Smith Manufacturing |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hagerstown Steam Engine and Machine Company | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hagerstown Storage & Transfer | Calendar | 1916 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hagerstown Table Works | Mixed Material | 1919 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hankey's Ice Cream | Mixed Material | | x | Pint Box |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hardell Fuel Oils | Calendar | 1980-81 | x | |
| <u> </u> | | 1 | 1 | | 1 |

| | | 1. | 1 | | i |
|----------------------|-----------------------------------|----------------|-------|---|------------------------|
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hays, Inc. | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Henry A. Bester & Sons - Florists | Receipt | 1965 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Herald-Mail Company | Card | | х | Christmas Cards |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hoffman Brothers | Calendar | 1936 | x | Fresh Meats |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Holtzman & Adams | Receipt | 1902 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Household Finance Corp | Envelope | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Howards | Booklet | | х | Fertlizers |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Howard's Print Store | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hutson Hetzer Agency 12" ruler | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | J. B. Wolfkill | Receipt | 1928 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | J. C. Emmert & Son | Card | | x | Hardware |
| Hagerstown Merchants | J. Edward Cochran Co. | Card | | х | Insurance |
| Hagerstown Merchants | J. Gruber's-Almanack | Letter | 1885 | Х | M.A. Berry |
| Hagerstown Merchants | J.C. Dayhoff | Receipt | 1898 | x | Smith Manufacturing |
| Hagerstown Merchants | J.H. Beachley, M.D. | Envelope | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | J.H. Sharar | Letter | 1899 | x | Smith Manufacturing |
| Hagerstown Merchants | J.J. Newberry Company 5 - 10 - 25 | Photograph | 1920s | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | J.J. Newberry Store | Photograph | 1950 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | J.N. Flynn | Card | | x | Jeweler |
| Hagerstown Merchants | J.W. Rohrer | Card | | x | Coal |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Jno. Kyd Beckenbaugh (3) | Letter | 1910 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | John C. Randall | Letter | 1902 | x | Smith Manufacturing |
| Hagerstown Merchants | John Gruber-Hagerstown Almanack | Document | 2015 | | Jerry Spessard |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Joseph D. Baker | Receipt | 1923 | х | A. E. Reecher |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Joseph Heaslip | Document | 1929 | х | D. G. Wyand |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Keler Stonebraker Company | Card | | x | Insurance |

| | | Card | T T | | 1 |
|----------------------|---|----------------|------|---|------------------------|
| Hagerstown Merchants | Kelvinator - Bohman Co. Inc. | | 1930 | Х | Radio Show |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Kraiss Funeral Home | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | L. A. Zitzman | Calendar | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | L.M. Hockman & Company | Letter | 1901 | x | Smith Manufacturing |
| Hagerstown Merchants | L'aiglon Remnant Shop | Receipt | 1963 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Lee Elgin Pump & Heating Co. | Card | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Leiter Brothers (2) | Mixed Material | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Litton's Amoco Note Pad | Booklet | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Ludwig Motor Company | Brochure | | х | Lasalle |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Lyon's Furniture | Booklet | 1925 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | M.P. Moller | Booklet | | x | Old Melodies |
| Hagerstown Merchants | M.P. Moller | Calendar | 1921 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Maidstone | Letter | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Martins Food Market Savings Certificate | Document | 1965 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Maryland Brokerage Co. | Card | | х | Freedom Flour |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Maryland Leather and Saddlery Company harness | Document | 1903 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | May's Optical | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | McCardell Brothers | Newspaper | 1923 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | McCardell Brothers | Calendar | 1907 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | McComas - Armstrong - Co., INC | Mixed Material | | х | Insurance |
| Hagerstown Merchants | McKee Brothers | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | McKee Brothers (3) | Receipt | 1898 | x | Smith Manufacturing |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Melchor Garver | Calendar | 1901 | x | Tobacco |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Milk - Hagerstown Dairy Company | Booklet | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Milk License - R. T. Newkirk | Document | 1938 | х | City Market |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Miller & Wineberg | Envelope | 1908 | x | |

| | | | | | · |
|--|---|--------------------------------|--------------|-----------------------|-------------|
| Hagerstown Merchants | Miller, Graeff & CO D.S. Boyer | Receipt | 1880 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Milton Kohler & Sons | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Milton Kohler & Sons jewelry cleaning cloth | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Milton Kohler Celebrates Half Century | Newspaper | 1925 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Milton Kohler Fourth Annual Catalog | Book | 1879 | x | Jeweler |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Milton Kohler Jeweler | Envelope | 1880 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Minnich Funeral Home rainhat | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Mundey Jewelers | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Musey & Evans | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Nick's Airport Inn matchbook | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Peoples Drug Store (inside) | Photograph | 1948 | Х | Paul Shank |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Peoples Stock Exchange | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Perini Construction | Letter | 1981 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Potomac Creamery Company | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Public Display of the Beachley Company | Newspaper | 1927 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Purchased of H. Bell, pharmaceutical chemist | Receipt | 1868 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | R.A. McCauley | Calendar | 1948 | х | Milk Hauler |
| Hagerstown Merchants | R.M. Hays & Brothers - Snapshot Magazine | Booklet | 1941 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Roney's Office Equipment | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Rosen's | Mixed Material | | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Safe Milk - Hagerstown Dairy | Booklet | 1925 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Samuel Emmert | Receipt | 1909 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Samuel Emmert | Receipt | 1896 | х | A. M. Stone |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Schindel's Pharmacy | Document | | x | |
| | Sharrett Motors | Photograph | 1953 | х | Ford |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Gharrett Motors | Booklet | | - | |
| Hagerstown Merchants Hagerstown Merchants Hagerstown Merchants Hagerstown Merchants | Safe Milk - Hagerstown Dairy Samuel Emmert Samuel Emmert Schindel's Pharmacy | Receipt Receipt Document | 1909 1896 | x x x x x | |

| | | | T I | 1 | 1 |
|----------------------|---|----------------|------|---|------------------------|
| Hagerstown Merchants | Shockey's | Card | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Smith's Sinclair | Mixed Material | | х | key chain |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Songs of America-Eyerly's Department Store | Booklet | 1910 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Superior Dairy | Calendar | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | The Caskey Salesman (Caskey's Bread) | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Valeteria Cleaners | Card | | x | William Pottorff |
| | Virginia Carmichael's Book Store | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | W. Rowe & Sons - furniture and stoves | Booklet | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Walter A. Mobley | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Walton Shoe | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Washinton County Free Library bookmark | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | Letter | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Western Maryland Display Center | Mixed Material | | х | C. F. Goodrich |
| Hagerstown Merchants | William Danzer & Co., Inc. Wolf's Business College | Card | | x | Hardwoods |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Rosen's | Mixed Material | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hagerstown Table Works | Mixed Material | 1919 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Jos. D. Baker | Receipt | 1923 | X | A. E. Reecher |
| Hagerstown Merchants | D. Frank Miller - Howard Ulrich - Adam B. Eshleman | Document | 1905 | | St. Paul's M.E. |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Household Finance Corp. | Envelope | | X | Church |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Bickle's | Postcard | | X | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | H. L. Coffman | Letter | | X | Lumber |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Western Maryland Display Center | Letter | | Х | C. F. Goodrich |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Charles H. Eyerly | Letter | | Х | Department Store |
| Hagerstown Merchants | H. L. Mills | Card | | Х | Kerosene - |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Kelvinator - Bohman Co. Inc. | Card | 1930 | Х | Gasoline Radio Show |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Lee Elgin Pump & Heating Co. | Card | | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | Caru | | Х | |

| | Maryland Brokerage Co. | Card | | | Freedom Flour |
|-----------------------|---|----------------|------|---|-----------------------|
| Hagerstown Merchants | | ouru | | Х | |
| | B. F. Goodrich | Card | | х | Tires |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Herald-Mail Company | Card | | | Christmas Card |
| Llagaratown Marahanta | | oard | | х | onnstinus ouru |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Howard's | Booklet | | | Fertilizers |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | х | |
| | J. Edward Cochran & Co. | Card | | | Insurance |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | X | |
| | Brethren Mutual Insurance Co. | Booklet | 1953 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | ^ | |
| | McComas-Armstrong Co. Inc. | Mixed Material | | x | Insurance |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | Dessint | 1000 | _ | |
| | Emmert Hardware Co. Inc. | Receipt | 1930 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Bentz & Dunn | Letter | | - | Shoe Makers |
| | | Letter | | х | Shoe Makers |
| Hagerstown Merchants | J. B. Wolfkill | Receipt | 1928 | + | Concrete |
| Hagaratown Marabanta | | | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Santa's Surprise Book - Eyerly's | Booklet | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| nagorotown moronanto | Rohrer Coal Company | Calendar | 1954 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | X | |
| 0 | Harold Sunoco Service | Receipt | 1974 | V | Potomac Avenue |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| | Carson & Smith Jewelers | Calendar | 1911 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | ~ | |
| | Moller's (Music) | Receipt | 1930 | х | 51 West Washington |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Goodrich Silvertown Stores | Booklet | 1941 | | Almanac |
| | Goodicit Silvertown Stores | BOOKIEL | 1941 | х | Aimanac |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Emmert Hardware Co. | Booklet | 1942 | - | Delaval Year |
| Hagaratown Marabanta | | | | Х | Book |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Martin Storage Co. | Receipt | 1952 | | Preston Cearfoss |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| ·····g-···· | J. H. Beachley & Co. | Booklet | 1877 | | Almanac |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | X | |
| | J. H. Beachley & Co. | Brochure | 1911 | х | Seed Potato |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | ^ | |
| | Miles New Weather Almanac | Booklet | 1941 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | 4004 | ~ | |
| | Checks to Local Merchants | Document | 1964 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Key to the Constitution - Foltz Manufacturing | Booklet | 1940 | - | |
| | Rey to the constitution - Forz Manufacturing | BOOKIEL | 1940 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hoffman's (Clothes) | Document | | - | 15 N. Potomac |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | х | |
| nayersiown werchdnis | The Locked Wire Fence Co. | Card | 1 | + | D. Downin - |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | х | Agent |
| | Albert M. Long | XX | 1955 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |

| | | | | 1 | 1 . |
|-----------------------|--|----------------|------|---|----------------|
| Hagerstown Merchants | R. Bruce Carson - Jewler | XX | | х | Kirk Sterling |
| | Frederick D. Dove, Jr. M.D. | Card | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| | Clyde H. Wilson - Farming Machinery | Letter | 1900 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | 4000 | | |
| | The Enterprise Printing Office | Letter | 1900 | х | Will W. Nyman |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hagerstown Foundry Co. | Letter | 1902 | | A. T. Zentmyer |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Mechanics Loan and Savings Institute | Receipt | 1898 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| 5 | McKee Brothers | Receipt | 1898 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | ^ | |
| | Rauth Bros. | Receipt | 1905 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | 1005 | ~ | |
| | Rauth Bros. | Letter | 1905 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Enterprise Job Printing Office | Letter | 1902 | | |
| Llagaratour Marahanta | | Lottor | 1002 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Eavey, Lane & Co. | Letter | 1900 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| | D. F. Hull & Son | Letter | 1899 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| | Hagerstown Shoe & Legging Co. Inc. | Receipt | 1921 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | ~ | |
| | Mrs. A. Rose & Daughter | Letter | 1901 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Pangborn Corporation | Letter | 1928 | | |
| | | Letter | 1920 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Baer Brothers Inc. | XX | 1955 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| | Norman N. Thrope D.D.S. | XX | 1956 | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| | Eyerly's | XX | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | ~ | |
| | William T. Layman M.D. | XX | 1956 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Chappende and Deterror Telephone Company | XX | 1953 | | |
| | Chesapeake and Potomac Telephone Company | ^^ | 1955 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Litton's Amoco | Receipt | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| Thagerstown Merchants | Stickler's Esso Service Center | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| | Steffey and Findlay, Inc. | Receipt | 1958 | v | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | X | |
| | The Family Savings Association | Booklet | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | 1057 | ~ | |
| | Drs. Layman & Layman | XX | 1957 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | New Building Erected by H. C. Foltz | Newspaper | 1914 | | |
| Llanandarum Marris | The Building Libbled by H. C. FUILZ | Πανοραρεί | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | 1 | | |

| Hagerstown Merchants | Norman N. Thrope D.D.S. | Receipt | 1958 | х | |
|----------------------|--|---------|-------------|--------|-----------------|
| | Hager Optical, Inc. | Receipt | 1963 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Zimmerman Wholesalers | Receipt | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Sears, Roebuck, & Co. | XX | 1954 & 1967 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Notice to Patron - U.S. Post Office | XX | 1954 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Holzapfel & Firey | XX | 1957 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Accelerated Transport - Pony Express, Inc. | Receipt | 1956 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Frigidare | Card | | X | W. F. Clark |
| Hagerstown Merchants | The Lincoln (National Life Insurance Co.) | Card | | | Donald W. Eyler |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Strole Realty Co. | Card | | X | Emma M. Bartle |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Antietam Motors, Inc. | Receipt | 1967 | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | H & T Maytag Sales & Service | Booklet | | Х | Dave Snyder |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Maidstone, Inc. | Receipt | 1959 | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Antietam Motors, Inc. | | 1963 | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | Receipt | | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hoffman Chevrolet Sales | Receipt | 1953 | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Martin Storage Company, Inc. | Receipt | 1963 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hub Citys Days | Card | 1955 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Bonebrake Alignment Shop | Receipt | 1957 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Coffman Lumber Corporation | Receipt | 1955 | х | |
| | Rohrer Coal Company | Receipt | 1957 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Hagerstown Gas Company | Receipt | 1953 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Bob's Sunoco Station | Receipt | 1955 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Herbert M. Ridgely, Jr. | Card | 1956 | х | Antietam Motors |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Sachs, Sacchet, & Beckner (M.D.) | Receipt | 1956 | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Norman N. Thrope D.D.S. | Receipt | 1958 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Elaine K. Donnellan M.D. | Receipt | 1955 | x X | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | ^ | |

| r | | 1 | | | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · |
|---------------------------|--|------------------|------|---|---------------------------------------|
| Hagerstown Merchants | John Gassman - Groceries | Calendar | 1893 | х | |
| Tagorotown Morohanto | Olympic Candy Kitchen - Ornaments | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | | |
| | W. P. Beard - 20th Anniversary | Mixed Material | 1909 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | ~ | |
| | Snowberger, Inc Key Pouch | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| | Hagerstown Produce Co. Inc. (Flashlight) | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| | Howard's (Oliver Farm Machinery) Screwdriver | Mixed Material | | | |
| | ······································ | | | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | First National Bank - Pencil | Mixed Material | 1922 | _ | Farmers Picnic |
| | First National Bank - Pencil | Mixed Material | 1922 | х | Farmers Pichic |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | | |
| | Richardson's Snack Bar - Pencil | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | ^ | |
| | Updegraffs, Clothiers, Hatters, & Finishers | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| | The Union Store - Key Holder | Mixed Material | | | |
| | | | | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Kov lowellere | Mixed Material | - | _ | South |
| | Kay Jewellers | Mixed Material | | х | Hagerstown High |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | | riagorotomiringii |
| | D. Ramacciotti - 25th Anniversary | Mixed Material | 1919 | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | ^ | |
| | Moller 973 | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| | Emmert's 64th Anniversary | Mixed Material | 1936 | | |
| | | initiou material | | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | M. S. Johnson (Forty years of service) | Mixed Material | | | |
| | M. S. Johnson (Forty years of service) | Mixed Material | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | | |
| | Bentz & Dunn (shoes) | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | ~ | |
| | Hankey's Ice Cream | XX | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| | McComas-Armstrong Co. Inc. | Book | 1933 | | |
| har and the second second | | | | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Basore Oil Co Letter Opener | Mixed Material | | | |
| | | Mixed Material | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | | |
| | M. S. Johnson Co. Inc. (Thermometer) | Mixed Material | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | ~ | |
| | Kay Jewellers | Mixed Material | | X | North Hagerstown |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | High |
| | Mack Trucks | Mixed Material | | | |
| Lie eensteure Menshende | | | | Х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Tri-State Motor Sales | Mixed Material | | | |
| | | Mixed Material | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | 5 | MD | | | |
| | Fosco | Mixed Material | | х | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | | |
| | Massey Ford, Inc. | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | Х | |
| | B. A. Garlinger & Son | Card | | 1 | Champion Wagon |
| | | | | Х | Co. |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | | |

| | Hagerstown Mattress Co. | Photograph | | | 1 |
|---------------------------|---|-----------------------------|------|---|------------------------|
| Hagerstown Merchants | | . notograph | | Х | |
| | David W. Jones | Receipt | 1855 | х | Grocery & Stove |
| Hagerstown Merchants | | | | ^ | |
| | | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Ellsworth Electric, Inc. | Booklet | 2017 | | Barr |
| Hagerstown Merchants | Santa's Surprise Book - Eyerly's | 2001.00 | | Х | |
| nagerstown merchants | | Postcard | | | |
| Hagerstown Merchants | To - Ko (Drink) | | 1909 | | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | 100th Season | Booklet | 2014 | | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | BAldwin House - Academy Theater | Document | 1922 | x | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | City Park concert | Document | 1936 | x | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | Financial America on local municipal band | Newspaper | 1916 | | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | Hagerstown Municipal Band | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | Hagerstown Municipal Band 1915-1990 - 75th Anniversary | Document | 1990 | | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | Hagerstown Municipal Band Annual Grand Concert | Document | 1940 | x | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | Hagerstown Municipal Band Concert | Document | 1959 | | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | Hagerstown Municipal Band in Bandshell | Photograph and Negatives | 1956 | | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | History of Hagerstown Municipal Band | Document | 1963 | | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | History of Hagerstown Municipal Band | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | Kenneth B. Slater (what is this?) | Mixed Material | | | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | Maryland Theatre concert | Document | 1938 | | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | Municipal Band Concert in City Park | Document | 1921 | | |
| Hagerstown Municipal Band | One of City Band's Founders Relates Its History | Newspaper | 1972 | | |
| Hagerstown Music | "A Lark at Antietam" - sheet music | Document | 1961 | | Civil War |
| Hagerstown Music | "Camp Washington March" - sheet music | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | "Hagerstown March" - sheet music | Document | 1922 | x | English, John C. |
| Hagerstown Music | "Hagerstown Waltz" - sheet music | Document | 1828 | | Granger, Charles H. |
| Hagerstown Music | "In God We Trust" - sheet music | Document | 1942 | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | "North Wind" - sheet music | Document | 1972 | | Hager, Gerald |

| F | | | 1 | | n |
|------------------|---|--------------|-------------|---|---|
| Hagerstown Music | "Old Favorite Melodies" sheet music | Booklet | | x | M.P. Moller |
| Hagerstown Music | "Old Favorite Songs" - cover only | Document | 1903 | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | "Winter of Life" - sheet music (2) | Document | 1972 | | Hager, Gerald |
| Hagerstown Music | After Dinner Opera Company | Document | 1959 | | Washington County Museum of Fine Arts |
| Hagerstown Music | Annual Armistice Dance | Document | 1935 | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | Chambersburg Choral Society | Document | 1932 | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | Charles Cassel's Concert Chanters | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | Choral Society of Hagerstown Music Festival | Document | 1915- 20 | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | Civil War Stories in Song by Jennie Avila | Compact Disk | 2010 | | |
| Hagerstown Music | Concerts on the Hill - Vienna Boys Choir | Document | 2008 | | |
| Hagerstown Music | Cumberland Valley Choristers | Photograph | 1953-54 | х | |
| Hagerstown Music | Cumberland Valley Choristers 25th Anniversary | Booklet | 1956 | x | Charles M. Cassel |
| Hagerstown Music | Friends 'n Spirit | Document | 1979 | | |
| Hagerstown Music | Friends 'N Spirit - 10th Anniversary | Booklet | 1982 | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | Gerrit Smith, Founder of the A.G.O. | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Music | Hagerstown Choral Arts | Document | 2012 | | |
| Hagerstown Music | Hagerstown Civil Music Association | Letter | 1949 | х | |
| Hagerstown Music | List of Kee Mar Collection of Music in WCFL | Newspaper | | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | MD Federation of Music Clubs - MD Composers | Brochure | 1934 | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | MD Federation of Music Clubs Bylaws | Booklet | 1963 | | |
| Hagerstown Music | Michael Rabin to Appear | Newspaper | 1964 | | |
| Hagerstown Music | Music Week | Document | 1920- 30 | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | Piano Recitals | Document | 196_ | | Julia Belle Westphal |
| Hagerstown Music | Potomac Symphony Christmas Program | Document | 1978 | | |
| Hagerstown Music | Potomac Symphony Orchestra | Document | 1969- 79 | | |
| Hagerstown Music | Potomac Symphony Orchestra | Document | 1970- 81 | | |

| Hagerstown Music | Recitals, Classes of Hannah Downs Ingram | Document | | x | |
|--------------------------|---|----------------|------|---|--|
| Hagerstown Music | Recitals; Classes of Prof. Charles M. Cassel | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | Sheet music "Ballad of the Little Big Horn" by Victor P. Conrad | Document | 1978 | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | St. Cecial Choral Society - HMS Pinafore | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Music | St. Cecilia Choral Society (2) | Document | 1977 | | |
| Hagerstown Music | The Lyric Club | Document | 1921 | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | The Philharmonic Society of New York | Document | 1921 | x | |
| Hagerstown Music | The U.S. Air Force Symphony Orchestra | Document | 1978 | | |
| Hagerstown Music | Virgil Fox to Appear | Newspaper | 1946 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | "Rediscover America" Exchange Club (ribbon) | Mixed Material | 1976 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | 20th Dinner Meeting - 30 Year Club, Jamison Door Company | Booklet | 1980 | x | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Assembly Club | Newspaper | 1934 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Assembly Club | Booklet | 1984 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Blue Ridge Riding Club & Horse Show | Photograph | 1951 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Blue Ridge Summit Liberty and Riding Academy | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Business & Professional Women's Club | Booklet | 1965 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Camp Co. 1 W.O.W. Dedicatory Programme | Booklet | 1927 | x | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Centennial Ball - Assembly Club | Brochure | 1984 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Civitan Club | Booklet | 1949 | x | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | DAR, Conococheague Chapter | Booklet | 1982 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Dramatic Order Knights of Khorassan | Document | 1922 | x | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Exchange Club Mad Caps | Document | 1970 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Fountain Head Country Club Divot | Newsletter | 1973 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Fountain Head Country Club, 50th Anniversary | Booklet | 1974 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Gold Star Council - Daughters of Liberty | Booklet | 1905 | x | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Hagerstown Bicycle Club (ribbon) | Mixed Material | 1884 | x | |

| | | 1 | 1 | | 1 |
|--------------------------|--|------------|---------------|---|-------------------------|
| Hagerstown Organizations | Hagerstown Chapter 89 Order of Eastern Star | XX | | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Hagerstown Country Club (series) | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Hagerstown Garden Club, 150th Anniversary | Document | 1977 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Hagerstown Horse Show | Photograph | 1947 | x | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Hagerstown Rotary Club 1915-1959 | Booklet | 1959 | x | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Homemakers Clubs | Brochure | 1968 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | I.O.O.F., 150th Anniversary | Document | 1989 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Junior Miss Pageant | Document | 1984 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | King's Daughters - 30th Anniversary | Brochure | 1920 | x | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | League for Wholesome Literature and Movies | Card | 1962 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Lyceum Officers | Newspaper | 1849 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Moose Lodge No. 212 | Photograph | 1930 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | New Legion Home (Old Country Club) | Photograph | 1950- 1951 | x | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Odd Fellows 150th Anniversary | Photograph | 1969 | x | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | P.E.O. Sisterhood | Booklet | 1964 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Potomac Lodge Order of Odd Fellows, 150th Anniversary | Booklet | 1989 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Rotary Club, 65th Anniversary | Booklet | 1980 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Sons of the American Revolution | Brochure | 1971 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Tall Cedars of Lebanon - 50th Anniversary (2) | Brochure | 1973 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | The Community Services Council of Washington Co. (3) | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | The Exchange Club 1950-1960 | Booklet | 1960 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | The Rotograph | Brochure | 1966 | x | Rotary Club |
| Hagerstown Organizations | The Thursday Club | Document | 1936 | x | Anna Kennedy Findlay |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Torch Club | ХХ | 2004 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Torch Club of Hagerstown | Brochure | 2008 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Veteran's Day Program - Hagerstown Lions | Brochure | 2007 | | Jacob B. Berkson |

| | | | - | | | 1 |
|--------------------------|---|----------------|------|------|---|------------------|
| Hagerstown Organizations | Washington Co. Chapter American Red Cross Annual Report | Booklet | 1946 | | x | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Washington Co. Historical Society Thank You card | Card | 1949 | | x | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Washington Co. Retired Teachers | Booklet | 1997 | | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Izaak Walton League | Document | 1955 | | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Darak Temple 221 D.O.K.K. (Banner) | XX | | | х | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Girls Club Regional Conference | Document | 1984 | | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Maryland Now State Conference | Document | 1983 | | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Antietam Camera Club | Document | 1977 | | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Volunteers in Education (Certificate) | Mixed Material | 1980 | | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | German-American Club | Document | 1983 | | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Women's Network | Document | 1983 | | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Regional Technology Council | Mixed Material | 1972 | | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Cumberland Valley Choristers | Card | 1955 | | х | 25th Anniversary |
| Hagerstown Organizations | American Red Cross | XX | 1957 | | х | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Hagerstown Moose Lodge 212 | Document | 1994 | | х | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | La Societe de Femme, no. 651 | Document | 1966 | | х | Charter |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Community Concert Association | Booklet | 2018 | | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | | Document | | | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Izaak Walton League | - | 1 | 955 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | LA Societe De Femme No. 651 | Document | 1 | 966 | Х | Charter |
| Hagerstown Organizations | | Booklet | | | | |
| | Community Concert Assocation | Photograph | 2 | 2018 | | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Cumberland Valley Choristers | | 1 | 936 | Х | |
| Hagerstown Organizations | Arion Choristers | Photograph | 1 | 905 | х | MJEJ |
| Hagerstown Parks | Crystal Lake - Rest Haven | Postcard | | T | Х | |
| | | Postcard | | | х | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Museum of Fine Arts | Document | | | | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Circle of Achievment - Dedication | | 2 | 2015 | | |
| Hagerstown Parks | City Park (3) | Booklet | 1930 | | x | |

| Hagerstown Parks | City Park (3) | Photograph | | | |
|--------------------------|---|-----------------------------|-------------|---|-----------------------|
| Hagerstown Parks | City Park (3) | Photograph and Negatives | | | Long, Jim |
| Hagerstown Parks | City Park (aerial) | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Parks | City Park and Bandshell | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Parks | City Park Master Plan | Booklet | 1990 | x | |
| Hagerstown Parks | City Park; Pangborn Park; Washington, DC; Parades | Photograph | 1922- 27 | x | Harding, President |
| Hagerstown Parks | Concerts in City Park | Newspaper | 1966 | | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Dedication - Pangborn Park | Booklet | 1939 | x | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Diana statue, Museum of Fine Arts | Slides | | | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Fountain and Pergola in garden - Pangborn Park | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Front View - Pangborn Park | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Hagerstown City Park | Document | 2005 | | Colleen Keely |
| Hagerstown Parks | Hagerstown City Park Wayside Exhibit Plan | Booklet | 1988 | | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Museum of Fine Arts | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Park Arts Festival | Brochure | 1969 | | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Pilduzer Park | Newspaper | 1949 | | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Presentation of WMRR #202 to Hagerstown (32) | Photograph | 1953 | x | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Recreational Director | Booklet | 1943 | x | War Committee |
| Hagerstown Parks | Scene in City Park | Postcard | 1933 | x | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Swans in City Park (2) | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Parks | The Fishing Lesson | Book | 2014 | | Amanda Hart Miller |
| Hagerstown Parks | Circle of Achievement - Smith & McCoy | Document | 2019 | | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Museum of Fine Arts | Postcard | | х | |
| Hagerstown Parks | Crystal Lake - Rest Haven | Postcard | | х | |
| Hagerstown Photographers | Wilmyer Photo Service | Negatives | | х | |
| Hagerstown Photographers | Admission ticket, complements of Frank D. Kelley | Card | | | |

| 1 | - | | r | |
|--|---|--|--|---|
| Advertisement - Kelley's Studio | Newspaper | | | |
| Baldwin House - Academy Theater | Photograph | 1923 | x | |
| Bellevue | Photograph | 1946 | | |
| Boscom W.T. Phreaner | Document | 2003 | | |
| Broadway | Postcard | | x | |
| Business card, Hiedwohl's Studio (3) | Card | | | |
| Christmas in Downtown Hagerstown - tree in Square (41) | Slides | 1952- 59 | x | |
| E. C. Bell | Card | | х | |
| East Avenue | Postcard | 1911 | x | |
| East North Street | Postcard | 1908 | | |
| Eisenhower visit to Hagerstown | Photograph | 1952 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Elias Marken Recher | Document | 2003 | | |
| Elias Marken Recher | Document | | | |
| Examples by Gruber, Kibler, Phreaner, Johnson, McCune | Photograph | | x | |
| Finn House, 1029 Pennsylvania Ave. | Photograph | 1930- 42 | | |
| General View | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown & Funkstown Aerials | Photograph | 1937- 38 | | |
| Hays Building | Postcard | | x | |
| Kelley Studio and Camera Shop - various papers | Document | | | |
| Kelley Studio photomontage | Card | | | |
| Long Meadow Shopping Center | Photograph | 1959 | x | |
| Paving Washington Square | Photograph | | x | |
| Photograph by C.M. Kibler | Photograph | | x | |
| Photograph by Gruber | Photograph | | x | |
| Photograph by Gruber & Son | Photograph | | x | |
| | Photograph | 1 | | 1 |
| | Baldwin House - Academy Theater Bellevue Boscom W.T. Phreaner Broadway Business card, Hiedwohl's Studio (3) Christmas in Downtown Hagerstown - tree in Square (41) E. C. Bell East Avenue East North Street Eisenhower visit to Hagerstown Elias Marken Recher Elias Marken Recher Examples by Gruber, Kibler, Phreaner, Johnson, McCune Finn House, 1029 Pennsylvania Ave. General View Hagerstown & Funkstown Aerials Hays Building Kelley Studio and Camera Shop - various papers Kelley Studio photomontage Long Meadow Shopping Center Paving Washington Square Photograph by C.M. Kibler Photograph by Gruber | Baldwin House - Academy TheaterPhotographBallevuePhotographBoscom W.T. PhreanerDocumentBroadwayPostcardBusiness card, Hiedwohl's Studio (3)CardChristmas in Downtown Hagerstown - tree in SquareSildes(41)CardE. C. BellCardEast AvenuePostcardEast AvenuePostcardEast North StreetPostcardElias Marken RecherDocumentElias Marken RecherDocumentElias Marken RecherDocumentElias Marken RecherPhotographGeneral ViewPostcardHagerstown & Funkstown AerialsPhotographHays BuildingPostcardKelley Studio and Camera Shop - various papersCardKelley Studio photomontageCardPaving Washington SquarePhotographPhotograph by GruberPhotographPhotograph by GruberPhotographPhotograph by Gruber & SonPhotograph | Advertisement - Kelley's StudioPhotograph1923Baldwin House - Academy TheaterPhotograph1946Boscom W.T. PhreanerDocument2003BroadwayPostcard2003BroadwayCardImage: Studio (3)Christmas in Downtown Hagerstown - tree in Square (41)Sildes1952- 59E. C. BellCard1911East AvenuePostcard1911East AvenuePostcard1908Eisenhower visit to HagerstownPhotograph1952Elias Marken RecherDocument2003Elias Marken RecherDocument2003Eisenhower visit to HagerstownPhotograph1952Elias Marken RecherDocument2003Elias Marken RecherDocument2003Elias Marken RecherDocument2003Elias Marken RecherPhotograph1930- 42Finn House, 1029 Pennsylvania Ave.Photograph1937- 38Hays BuildingPostcard1937- 38Hays BuildingPostcard1937- 38Kelley Studio and Carnera Shop - various papersCard1Kelley Studio and Carnera Shop - various papersCard1Long Meadow Shopping CenterPhotograph1959Paving Washington SquarePhotograph1959Photograph by C.M. KiblerPhotograph1Photograph by GruberPhotograph1Photograph by GruberPhotograph1Photograph by GruberPhotograph1< | Advertisement - Kelley's StudioPhotograph1923xBaldwin House - Academy TheaterPhotograph1946.BellevuePhotograph1946.Boscom W.T. PhreanerDocument2003.BroadwayPostcard2003.BroadwayPostcardBusiness card, Hiedwohl's Studio (3)CardChristmas in Downtown Hagerstown - tree in SquareSildes1952(41)Card1911.x.E act AvenuePostcard1908.Eisenhower visit to HagerstownPhotograph1952.Elias Marken RecherDocument2003.Elias Marken RecherDocument2003.Eisenhower, Kibler, Phreaner, Johnson, McCurnePhotograph1930Finn House, 1029 Pennsylvania Ave.Photograph1930Finn House, 1029 Pennsylvania Ave.Photograph1937Hagerstown & Funkstown AerialsPhotograph1937Hays BuildingPostcard1937Kelley Studio and Camera Shop - various papersCardKelley Studio photomontageCardLong Meadow Shopping CenterPhotograph1959Photograph by C.M. KiblerPhotographPhotograph by GruberPhotographPhotograph by GruberPhotograph |

| | - | - | | | |
|--------------------------|--|------------|------|---|-----------------|
| Hagerstown Photographers | Photograph by King | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Photographers | Photograph by Wilson | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Photographers | Photographs by B.W.T. Phreaner | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Photographers | Photographs by E.M. Recher | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Photographers | Portrait Gift Certificate, Kelley's Studio | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Photographers | Press Release | Document | 1934 | x | Leiter Brothers |
| Hagerstown Photographers | Professional Photographers Association of PA membership card | Card | | | |
| Hagerstown Photographers | St. Clair St. | Photograph | 1946 | | |
| Hagerstown Photographers | Summit Avenue and Prospect Street Bridge (copy) | Postcard | 1913 | | |
| Hagerstown Photographers | Tintype of boy | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Photographers | Watts Park | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Photographs | Hagerfest | Photograph | 1986 | | |
| Hagerstown Photographs | J.C. Ranch Rodeo Parade (6) | Photograph | 1954 | | Square |
| Hagerstown Photographs | Our Town - Hagerstown | DVD | 2011 | | |
| Hagerstown Photographs | Ransom of Hagerstown | Photograph | 1994 | | |
| Hagerstown Photographs | Washington St. looking east from Courthouse | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Photographs | Bradley Benson Rodeo Circus | Photograph | 1944 | х | Circus Grounds |
| Hagerstown Photographs | Female High School | Postcard | 1907 | x | |
| Hagerstown Photographs | Pulbic Square (SW/CR) | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Photographs | South Potomac St. | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Photographs | Square and North Potomac St. | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Photographs | Street Scene | Postcard | 1909 | x | Broadway |
| Hagerstown Photographs | Washington Square | Postcard | 1910 | x | |
| Hagerstown Photographs | Washington Square | Postcard | 1912 | x | |
| Hagerstown Photographs | Washington St. looking east | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Photographs | Western Maryland Railroad Station | Postcard | | x | |
| | | | | | |

| Hagerstown Photographs | 1 | Dhotograph | 1 | | <u>†</u> |
|------------------------|---|----------------|-------------|---|-----------------------------|
| | Bradley Benson Rodeo Circus | Photograph | 2018 | Х | Circus Grounds |
| Hagerstown Police | "The Police Review" | Manuscript | 1927 | x | |
| Hagerstown Police | "The Police Star" | Manuscript | 1928 | x | |
| Hagerstown Police | Captain Peters | Negatives | | | |
| Hagerstown Police | Hagerstown City Police | Photograph | 1947- 60 | x | |
| Hagerstown Police | Hagerstown Police Department | Negatives | | | |
| Hagerstown Police | Hagerstown Police Department Mementos | Document | 1931 | x | |
| Hagerstown Police | Hagerstown Police Dept. Cruiser | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Police | Hagerstown Police Dept. Cruiser | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Police | Hagerstown Policeman John C. Middlekauff killed | Newspaper | 1914 | | |
| Hagerstown Police | Hagerstown Policemen | Photograph | 1955 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown Police | Max W. Rickard (Chief) | Photograph | 1948 | x | |
| Hagerstown Police | Members Hagerstown Police Force (52) | Slides | 1950s | x | |
| Hagerstown Police | Passenger Station Cancellation | Envelope | 1992 | | Western Maryland Railway |
| Hagerstown Police | Police Lieutenant Frank K. Williams honored | Newspaper | 1932 | | |
| Hagerstown Police | The Police Review, vol. 5 no. 12 | Manuscript | 1926 | x | |
| Hagerstown Police | The Police Star | Booklet | 1937 | x | |
| Hagerstown Police | Traffic Rules and Regulations | Booklet | 1929 | x | |
| Hagerstown Restaurants | | Mixed Material | | | |
| | Tortuga Restaurant Doubloon | Photograph | | | 30th Anniversary |
| Hagerstown Restaurants | Court Waffle Shop (before annex built) | | 1959 | х | |
| Hagerstown Restaurants | Flagle's Restaurant | Photograph | 1959 | x | |
| Hagerstown Restaurants | Fleet Wing Diner Car | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown Restaurants | Prospect Diner | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown Restaurants | Prospect Diner | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Restaurants | Prospect Diner | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown Restaurants | Savoy Restaurant - Maryland Hotel | Photograph | 1959 | x | |

| | | 1 | | | ň |
|-------------------------------|--|----------------|---------------|---|------------------|
| Hagerstown Restaurants | Tortuga Restaurant | Postcard | 1970 | x | |
| Hagerstown Restaurants | Tortuga Restaurant | Brochure | | x | |
| Hagerstown Restaurants | Tortuga Restaurant Placemat | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Restaurants | Tortuga Restaurant Doubloon | Mixed Material | | х | 30th Anniversary |
| Hagerstown Rotary | Perfect Attendance | Photograph | 1988-89 | | |
| Hagerstown Rotary | Rotary Visit to Pangborn Plant | Photograph | 1940 | х | |
| Hagerstown Suns | Winston R. Blenckstone Dies | Document | 2017 | | |
| Hagerstown Suns | Hagerstown Suns | Mixed Material | | | Baseball |
| Hagerstown Symphony Orchestra | Hagerstown Symphony Orchestra | Document | 1940 | х | |
| Hagerstown Symphony Orchestra | "Hagerstown's Orchestra" (4) | Document | 1941 | x | |
| Hagerstown Symphony Orchestra | Hagerstown Symphony Orchestra | Document | 1937- 38 | x | |
| Hagerstown Symphony Orchestra | Hagerstown Symphony Orchestra | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Symphony Orchestra | Hagerstown, Frederick, Waynesboro, Chambersburg Symphony Orchestra, Inc. | Document | 1935 | x | |
| | oronosta, mo. | Slides | | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Maryland Theatre Renovations | | 1977 | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | "I'm Not Rappaport", MD Theatre | Document | 1987 | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | "The Little Ones," Lutheran Publication Society | Document | 1897 | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | 100 Years-Mayland Theatre | Manuscript | 2015 | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | A 75-Year Prospective - The Maryland Theatre (2) | Booklet | 1990 | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Academy of Music | Document | 1890, 1919 | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Academy Theater demolished | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Academy Theater turned into stores | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | American Theatre Organ Society | Manuscript | 1994 | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Choral Society Music Festival, MD Theatre | Document | 1917 | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Demolishing Academy Theater | Photograph | 1958 | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Fred Waring Show at MD Theatre | Document | 1981 | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Fred Waring Show Farewell Tour | Document | 1981 | | |

| | 1 | | | | . |
|---------------------|---|----------------|-------|---|-----------------------|
| Hagerstown Theaters | Free State Country Music Jamboree (2) | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Free State Country Music Jamboree | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Interior of Maryland Theatre (2) | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Interior of Maryland Theatre (2) | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | King's Daughters benefit | Document | 1918 | x | American Red Cross |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Man injured in fall from MD Theatre balcony | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Maryland Theatre ticket | Mixed Material | 1946 | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | MD Theatre | Postcard | | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | MD Theatre Grand Opening | Document | 1978 | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | MD Theatre, "I'm Not Rappaport" | Document | 1987 | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Miss. Maryland Pageant | Document | 1979 | х | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Movie filmed in Hagerstown | Brochure | 1954 | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | New York Players present "Booby Prize" | Document | 1938 | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Nixon's Academy Review | Document | 1928 | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Nixon's Academy; Women's Club | Document | 1920s | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Numerous programs from Nixon's Academy | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Orpheum Theater | Document | 1919 | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Potomac Playmakers, Hager's Little Theatre | Document | 1940s | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Programs 1920s era - Maryland Theatre | Document | 1920s | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | The Edith Rubel Trio, Hagerstown Choral Society | Document | | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | The Lyric Club | Document | 1920 | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | The MD Theatre | Booklet | 1981 | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | The MD Theatre | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | The Music Lovers' Club of Boston | Document | 1919 | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Theatre promotion | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Thomas White Lamb 1871-1942 | Document | 1956 | | |

| Hagerstown Theaters | Trinity Auditorium | Document | 1919- 20 | x | |
|--------------------------------|---|------------|-------------|---|------------------|
| Hagerstown Theaters | When Movies Here Cost Five Cents | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | William Simmons Baritone | Document | 1918 | x | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Glenn Miller Orchestra | Document | 2008 | | Maryland Theatre |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Henry's | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Henry's Theatre | Document | 2009 | | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Henry's Theatre Will Open | Newspaper | 1931 | | Henry Weinberg |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Lamb, Thomas White | Document | 1956 | | Maryland Theatre |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Miss Annie Oakley | Card | | х | |
| Hagerstown Theaters | Programme-Mary Alden | Booklet | 1924 | х | |
| Hagerstown Transportation | "Antique Auto Recalls the Past" | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown Transportation | "Engineering A Rail Revival" | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Hagerstown Transportation | Air Mail Week | Envelope | 1938 | x | |
| Hagerstown Transportation | City Bus Schedules and Route Maps (3) | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown Transportation | Dedication of West End Railroad Overpasses | Document | 1959 | | |
| Hagerstown Transportation | Engine 614 | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown Transportation | Hagerstown's First Taxi, 1910 Regal | Newspaper | 1972 | | |
| Hagerstown Transportation | History of C & O Canal | Newspaper | 1927 | x | |
| Hagerstown Transportation | Lee's Ammunition Train Captured by Union | Newspaper | 1930 | x | Civil War |
| Hagerstown Transportation | National Air Mail Week | Envelope | 1938 | x | |
| Hagerstown Transportation | Shenandoah Valley R.R. | Newspaper | 1932 | x | |
| Hagerstown Transportation | System Map for bus service | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown Transportation | Traffic Ordinances and Regulations | Booklet | 1935 | x | |
| Hagerstown Victory (Steamship) | "Captain of City Ship writes from Russia | Newspaper | 1945 | x | |
| Hagerstown Victory (Steamship) | Hagerstown Chamber of Commerce petitions Maritime Ship Naming Committee | Newspaper | 1944 | x | |
| Hagerstown Victory (Steamship) | Launching Day for U.S.S. Hagerstown Victory | Newspaper | 1945 | x | |
| <u>.</u> | | • | • | • | • |

| | 1 | | | 1 | v |
|--------------------------------|--|----------------|------|---|------------------------|
| Hagerstown Victory (Steamship) | S.S. Hagerstown Victory | Photograph | 1945 | x | World War I |
| Hagerstown Victory (Steamship) | U.S.S. Hagerstown Victory narrowly escaped | Newspaper | 1945 | x | |
| Hagerstown Victory (Steamship) | U.S.S. Hagerstown Victory to be christened by Mayor's Sister | Newspaper | | x | |
| Hagerstown Victory (Steamship) | U.S.S. Hagerstown Victory under construction | Newspaper | | х | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | \$11 Million Invested Here | Newspaper | 1945 | х | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Big Service Flag is Planned | Newspaper | 1944 | x | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | City Forest in Postwar Plans | Newspaper | 1944 | x | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Company B Marching to "D" Day | Newspaper | 1944 | x | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | County Casualties in World War II | Newspaper | 1945 | х | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | County Service Flay Unfurled | Newspaper | | x | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Defense Film Made Here | Newspaper | 1941 | х | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Defense Film Premiered at MD Theatre | Newspaper | 1942 | x | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Defense Savings Stamp Demonstration | Newspaper | | х | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Defense Training Center | Photograph | | x | World War I |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Everybody in Hagerstown Helps Build Planes (2) | Newspaper | 1942 | | Wall St. Journal |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Fairchild Employees Donate Five Fighter Planes | Newspaper | 1942 | | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Gold Star Mothers | Newspaper | | x | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Hager's Own War Industries Show | Brochure | 1943 | х | Potomac Edison |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Hagerstown Junior Chamber of Commerce - Post-War Activities | Newspaper | 1944 | x | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Hagerstown One of best places for sales | Newspaper | 1942 | х | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Hagerstown Produced 6,000 planes | Newspaper | 1952 | | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Hagerstown School Buys PT-19's | Newspaper | 1944 | x | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Hagerstown's Industrial Contribution to the War Effort | Document | | | Chamber of Commerce |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Honoring Washington County Veterans ticket | Mixed Material | 1946 | x | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | London Hears of Hagerstown Scouts Paper Collection | Newspaper | 1944 | | |
| Hagerstown World War II Effort | Mayor's greetings to the troops | Card | 1944 | x | |

| t War's End | Newspaper Newspaper Newspaper Newspaper | 1942 1944 1944 | x x x | |
|---------------------|--|--|--|--|
| quare | Newspaper Newspaper | 1944 | | |
| | Newspaper | - | x | |
| | | 1044 | 1 | |
| | | 1944 | x | |
| | Newspaper | | x | |
| | Newspaper | 1944 | x | |
| | Booklet | | x | |
| | Newspaper | 1944 | x | |
| | Newspaper | 1952 | | |
| d | Newspaper | 1942 | | |
| ue | Newspaper | 1944 | x | |
| own | Newspaper | 1865 | | |
|) | Newspaper | 1865 | | |
| Williamsport | Document | 1862 | A | Aughinbaugh's Drug |
| | Newspaper | 1983 | | |
| s, Notions and Hats | Letter | 1902 | x | |
| | Letter | 1980 | | |
| | Newspaper | | | |
| | Manuscript | | | Harry Warner |
| nore | | 2018 | 1 | Baltimore Magazine |
| | Document | | | |
| | Document | 2017 | <u> </u> | - |
| ass | | 1959 | х | John B. Ferguson |
| | Brochure | 1946 | x | Chamber of Commerce |
| | Brochure | 1989 | x | |
| | Magazine Article | 1980 | | Mack Trucks |
| | Booklet | 2002 | | |
| | Newspaper | | | |
| | y \$200 million ed ue own e Williamsport , s, Notions and Hats nore ass ass ass ass ass ass ass ass ass as | y Booklet Booklet Newspaper \$200 million Newspaper ed Newspaper jue Newspaper own Newspaper e Newspaper williamsport Document y Letter s, Notions and Hats Letter s, Notions and Hats Document more Document ass Document ass Brochure Brochure Brochure Magazine Article Booklet | y 1944 Booklet 1944 \$200 million Newspaper 1942 ad Newspaper 1942 ue Newspaper 1944 own Newspaper 1865 e Newspaper 1865 e Newspaper 1865 williamsport Document 1862 williamsport Document 1862 s, Notions and Hats Letter 1902 s, Notions and Hats Letter 1902 bocument 1983 s, Notions and Hats Letter 1902 ass Document 2018 Document 2018 Document 2018 bocument 1959 Brochure 1989 magazine Article 1980 Booklet 1980 | yNewspaper1944xBookletxxNewspaper1944x\$200 millionNewspaper1942x\$200 millionNewspaper1942x\$200 millionNewspaper1942xueNewspaper1944xownNewspaper1865eNewspaper1865williamsportDocument1862ArNewspaper1983s, Notions and HatsLetter1902xLetter1980moreDocument2018Document2018mareDocument1959moreDocument1959Manuscript2017assDocument1959Brochure1946Magazine Article1980Newspaper1946Notore1946Notore1946Notore1946Notore1946Notore1946Notore1946Notore1946Notore1946Notore1946Notore1946Notore1946Notore1946Notore1946Notore <t< td=""></t<> |

| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown City Charter | Booklet | 1983 | | | |
|----------------|---|------------|------|------|---|-----------------------|
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown One Hundred Years Ago | Booklet | 1905 | | x | Arthur B. Statton |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown, MD in a nutshell | Booklet | 1913 | | x | Ludwig Press |
| | | Document | | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Mary Ann's Town - Harry's Town | | | 1802 | | Sanborn Maps |
| | | Document | | | х | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Miss Hagerstown Poster | D | | 1960 | | Junior Chamber |
| Hagerstown, MD | Public Square Dedication | Document | 1975 | | | |
| | | Book | | | х | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Studies in Business and Economics | - | | 1951 | Λ | Mortgage |
| | | Brochure | | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Urban Improvement Project | Mon | | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Walking Routes Map | Мар | 2009 | | | |
| | | Document | | | V | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Washington County Industrial Fair | | | 1961 | Х | Junior Chamber |
| Hagerstown, MD | Mary Ann's Town - Harry's Town | Document | 1802 | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Seventy Miles West of Baltimore | Manuscript | 2018 | | | Baltimore Magazine |
| Hagerstown, MD | How Old is Hagerstown | Newspaper | | | | Harry Warner |
| Hagerstown, MD | Octoberfest | Document | 1983 | | | Young Democrats |
| | Octoberrest | Document | 1903 | | Х | Foung Democrais |
| Hagerstown, MD | | Document | | | | |
| | Cultural Trail - Grand Opening | | | 2017 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "A Brief History of 145-147 W. Washington Street" | Document | 1989 | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "At the Crossroutes of History and Commerce" (series of 3) | Brochure | | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "At the Cross-routes" (2) | Brochure | | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "Auto Trails and Points of Historic Interest" (series of 2) | Brochure | 1922 | | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "Busy, Prosperous Hagerstown" | Manuscript | 1923 | | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "Discover Us, Downtown Hagerstown" | Brochure | | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "Flow of Business in a Diversified City" | Booklet | 1951 | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "Hagerstown Looks Ahead to Civic Improvements" | Newspaper | 1938 | | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "Hagerstown MD Lot Purchasers 1768-1783" (notebook) | Manuscript | 1987 | | | Deeds/Land Records |
| Hagerstown, MD | "Hagerstown, An Illustrated Description" | Book | 1887 | | x | Williams, T.L.C. |
| Hagerstown, MD | "Hagerstown, Community 2000"; chamber of Commerce | Booklet | | | | |

| Hagerstown, MD | "Hagerstown, MD 1735-1935" (2) | Booklet | 1935 | x | Wilson, Leonore Hamilton |
|----------------|---|------------|------------------------|---|-----------------------------|
| Hagerstown, MD | "Hub City" - area guide | Booklet | 1997 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "Interesting Facts Not Generally Known About Hagerstown" | Booklet | | x | Herald Publishing Co. |
| Hagerstown, MD | "Old Hagerstown" | Document | 1932 | | Miller, Louise R. |
| Hagerstown, MD | "Story of Hagerstown, MD Illustrated" | Booklet | 1911 | x | Mail Publishing Co. |
| Hagerstown, MD | "Story of Hagerstown, MD Illustrated" - reprint | Booklet | 1989 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "The Buyers Guide" | Booklet | 1930 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "The Cloverleaf of Eastern Expressways" | Brochure | 1966 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "The Hagerstown" (series of 5) | Newsletter | 1920 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "The Road to Culture" | Document | 1990 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "This is Hagerstown" | Brochure | 1949 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "Treasure Town: Hagerstown, MD" | Document | 1960 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "We're For Real!" | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | "Your Hagerstown Guide" | Booklet | 1958 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | 2nd Annual Armed Forces Veteran's Parade | Document | 1989 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Aerial view of Hagerstown | Photograph | 1951 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Aerial View of Hagerstown | Photograph | 1979 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Aerial view of Hagerstown | Negatives | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Amendments and Additions to the Charter and Ordinances | Book | 1906 | x | Herald Publishing Co. |
| Hagerstown, MD | An Urban Mapping of the West End Neighborhood | Document | 2002 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Annual Report of city | Document | 1983 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Antietam Street Dry Bridge | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Armistice (Veteran's) Day Parades | Photograph | 1946, 1951, 1959 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Armistice Day Parade | Photograph | 1959 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Awards competition of American Public Relations Associations | Booklet | 1955 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Blind Broom Salesman - Clifford Shoop | Photograph | 1955 | x | |

| Hagerstown, MD | Broadway | Postcard | | x | |
|----------------|--|-----------------------------|-------------|---|------------------|
| Hagerstown, MD | Broadway | Photograph | | х | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Broadway | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Celebration Ball at Valley Mall | Card | 1976 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Celebrities Visit Hagerstown | Photograph | 1942- 59 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Chamber of Commerce brochure | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Christmas decorations - downtown Hagerstown | Photograph | 1950s | х | |
| Hagerstown, MD | City map and points of interest | Brochure | | | WCFL |
| Hagerstown, MD | City of Hagerstown Water Supply | Document | 1954 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Cleveland Ave. at Dual Highway looking east | Photograph | 1953 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Club House - City Golf Course | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Columbia College Dictionary | Book | 1914 | х | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Constant A. Gysberts, Masseur and Therapist | Card | | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Corner of Edgewood Drive & Dual Highway | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Corner of High & W. Franklin Streets | Photograph | 1960 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Cumberland Valley Railroad; St. Mary's Catholic Church | Postcard | 1907 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Cumberland Valley Railroad; St. Mary's Catholic Church | Postcard | | х | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Dedication William M. Breichner Water Treatment Plant | Brochure | 1997 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Downtown Hagerstown | Negatives | 1955 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown, MD | Downtown Hagerstown | Photograph and Negatives | 1977 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown, MD | Downtown Hagerstown | Negatives | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Downtown Hagerstown at Christmas | Photograph | 1964 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Downtown Hagerstown, Walt Keefer photos (20) | Photograph | 1970 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Downtown Marketing Plan | Booklet | 1993 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Downtown Master Plan | Book | 1993 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Downtown Plan | Document | 1992 | | |

| Hagerstown, MD | Dual Highway at Antietam Creek - west | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
|----------------|--|------------|---------|---|---------------------------------|
| Hagerstown, MD | Dual Highway west toward Hagerstown | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | E. Antietam looking east at South Cannon (Dead End) | Photograph | 1953 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | End of View Street | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Farm on Dual Highway | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Fiddlersburg Road at Potomac Ave. | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | First Mounted Delivery (Post Office) | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Forest Drive & Prospect Ave. | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Founding of Hagerstown (2) | Newspaper | 1977 | | First Federal Savings & Loan |
| Hagerstown, MD | Franklin Street west - Dead End | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Gen. Eisenhower in Hagerstown | Photograph | 1952 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Growth of Hagerstown; photo of Hager House | Newspaper | 1938 | x | Hager House |
| Hagerstown, MD | Guide to Hagerstown exhibition on Wesel, Germany (2) | Booklet | 1955 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown - S. Potomac Viewed North | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown (aerial) | Photograph | c. 1950 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown Bicentennial 1762-1962 | Document | 1962 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown from St. John's Tower | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown Ice Com. | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown Junior college | Calendar | 1971 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown Lucky Bean | Manuscript | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown photographs for natives in World War II | Booklet | 1940s | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown Post Office | Postcard | 1911 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown skyline | Negatives | | x | Hays, R.M. & Bros. |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown Square (aerial) | Photograph | c. 1950 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown Square Looking West | Photograph | 1900? | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | + | Brochure | | | |

| | | | | | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · |
|----------------|---|------------|---------------|---|---------------------------------------|
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown Water Dept. (2) | Brochure | | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown Water Plant (series of 2) | Photograph | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown, MD | Hagerstown, MD scenes | Photograph | 1945- 60 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Heimel's Tavern; Heimel's China Shop | Photograph | 1880 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Heyser Mill | Newspaper | | | |
| lagerstown, MD | Keystone Restaurant | Photograph | 1958 | x | |
| lagerstown, MD | L.W. Seal Self Service Market | Calendar | 1948 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Last horse-drawn trash collection | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Laying Out of Hagerstown Lots Anniversary | Newspaper | 1943 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Library Site before and during construction | Photograph | 1964- 1965 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Lohr's Produce Stand - Frederick St. | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Master Development Plan (2) | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Maugans Avenue | Photograph | 1995 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Menu, Majestic Restaurant | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Miss Hagerstown Pageant | Document | 1975 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Montross Metal Casket Company | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Name change - Elizabeth Town to Hager's Town | Document | 1814 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | North on High Street | Photograph | 1960 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | North Potomac St. | Postcard | | x | Public Square |
| Hagerstown, MD | Official Visitor's Guide | Booklet | 1998 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Old C & P Building (Telephone) | Photograph | 1963 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Old Central House Razed in Public Square | Newspaper | 1936 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Old Circus Grounds | Photograph | 1965 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Old Hagerstown memories | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Old Post Office | Photograph | 1963 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Opening of the Washington County Free Library | Newspaper | 1898 | | |

| Hagaratown MD | | Destand | | | 1 |
|----------------|---|------------|------|---|-------------------------|
| Hagerstown, MD | P.A. Brugh & Son Store | Postcard | 1912 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Painting of 1st courthouse in Public Square | Negatives | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Paulette Goddard in Hagerstown (2) | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Payment on account in Philadelphia; Hagerstown postmark | Letter | 1813 | x | Harry, John & George |
| Hagerstown, MD | Pencil drawing of Public Square | Photograph | 1941 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Pot Licker Flat (N. Locust St.) | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Public Sale for Michael Miller - J. Frank Thomas, auctioneer | Brochure | 1884 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Public Sale of house on Franklin and Jonathan Streets | Newspaper | 1885 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Public Square | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | R. M. Hays Store | Photograph | 1940 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Report to Mayor and Council | Booklet | 1946 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | S/S W. Washington at Square | Photograph | 1958 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Sharpsburg Pike (S. Potomac) looking south | Photograph | 1953 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Shupp's Fish Market - Summit Ave. | Photograph | 1965 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Site of Coca Cola plant | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Site of Haven Lutheran Church | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Site of St. Maria (Catholic) High School | Photograph | | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Southeast Corner of Potomac & Antietam Streets (current library site) | Photograph | 1939 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Southwest Corner of Square | Photograph | 1958 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Souvenir - book cover | Document | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Souvenir Folder of Hagerstown | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Souvenir folder of Hagerstown, MD | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Spanish Cannon, North Potomac St. | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Spanish War Cannon | Newspaper | 1949 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Speech of Hon. Montgomery Blair at Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1865 | x | Monroe Doctrine |
| Hagerstown, MD | Square (all directions) | Photograph | 1951 | x | |

| Hagerstown, MD | Stickell's Mill - W. Baltimore St. | Photograph | 1965 | x | |
|----------------|--|-----------------------------|-------|---|------------------|
| Hagerstown, MD | Street Scenes | Photograph | 1950s | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Subdivisions and Suburbs: Shaping Urban Boundaries | Document | 2002 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | The French Room in the Fleisher Building | Photograph and Negatives | 1950 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | The Growth of Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1889 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | The Hagerstown Bank | Postcard | 1911 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | The Hagerstown Exponet - Sesquicentennial Edition | Newspaper | 1982 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | The Silverine Band | Newspaper | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Tourist Information | Brochure | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Traffic Ordinances and Regulations | Booklet | 1935 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Transcript of letter - cholera | Letter | 1832 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Transcript of letter - selling of Lutheran Church pews | Letter | 1833 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Views of Hagerstown and Washington Co. | Postcard | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | W. Washington Street | Negatives | 1960 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | W. Washington Street | Photograph and Negatives | 1960 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Hagerstown, MD | Washington Co. Defense Parade | Photograph | 1942 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Washington Co. Free Library (new) | Postcard | | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Washington Co. Free Library (old) | Postcard | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Washington Square | Photograph | | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Wesel Exhibition Guide | Booklet | 1954 | | |
| Hagerstown, MD | West from city limits | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Hagerstown, MD | Your Hagerstown Guide | Brochure | 1957 | x | |
| Halfway, MD | Hagerstown Rotary Club (Large-Yellow) | ХХ | | | |
| Halfway, MD | History of Halfway, MD | Document | | | |
| Halfway, MD | R.P. Beckley & Son | Newspaper | | | |
| Halfway, MD | Study of the Incorporation of Halfway Area | Booklet | 1960 | х | Lions Club |

| [| | Photograph | | | 1 |
|------------------|--|--------------|-------------|---|-----------------|
| Halfway, MD | Union Church | i notographi | 1908 | | |
| Halfway, MD | Volunteer Fire Company of Halfway | Document | 1975- 79 | x | |
| Halfway, MD | Union Church | Photograph | 1908 | | |
| Hampshire Co. WV | Administrative Accounts with stamps | Document | 1867 | x | |
| Hampshire Co. WV | Letter from James Burdette? | Letter | 1889 | x | |
| Hampshire Co. WV | The Lost historic records of Hampshire Co. | Document | 1964 | | |
| Hampshire Co. WV | 1790 Hampshire Co. Census | Booklet | | | |
| Hampshire Co. WV | Colonial Grave of Fairfax Land Grantee Found | Document | 1986 | | |
| Hampshire Co. WV | Lease Agreement for House and Sawmill | Document | 1830 | x | |
| Hampshire Co. WV | Power of Attorney legal papers | Document | 1830 | x | Perry Co., Ohio |
| Hampshire Co. WV | Abstracts from the South Branch Intelligencer | Book | 1837- 39 | | |
| Hampshire Co. WV | Ice Mountain | Document | 1991 | | |
| Hampshire Co. WV | Rebel Land Pirates by Steve French | Newspaper | 2006 | | |
| | | Newspaper | | | |
| Hancock, MD | Evaporating Plant Afire | | 1918 | | |
| | | Brochure | | | |
| Hancock, MD | Library Dedication | Newspaper | 2018 | | |
| Hancock, MD | Maryland 's Great Achievments | newspaper | 1919 | | Edmund Cohill |
| | | Newspaper | | | |
| Hancock, MD | Smallpox at Berkeley | Newspaper | 1910 | | |
| Hancock, MD | To Welcome Soldiers | | 1919 | | |
| Hancock, MD | "A Sketch of Hancock" (6) | Booklet | 1925 | х | |
| Hancock, MD | "Hancock: How its history relates to the C & O Canal" (2) | Document | 1978 | | |
| Hancock, MD | "Hancock: Portrait of a Small Town" (2) | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Hancock, MD | "Hancock: Town Full of History" | Newspaper | 1989 | | |
| Hancock, MD | "Our Towns: Hancock" | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Hancock, MD | 1st Annual Minstrel Show, Hancock Fire Company | Document | 1929 | x | |
| Hancock, MD | Archaeological Monitoring of Hancock Streetscape | Document | 1999 | | |
| Hancock, MD | Baltimore & Ohio Railroad new schedule | Newspaper | 1911 | | |

| Blue Goose (Dillon Orchards) | Photograph | | x | |
|---------------------------------------|---|---|--|---|
| Brief History of Hancock, MD | Document | | | |
| Centennial St. Thomas Parish | Booklet | 1935 | x | Episcopal Church |
| Check - Hancock Bank | XX | 1900 | x | P.T. Little |
| Dedication-War Memorial Library | Manuscript | 1963 | | |
| Discover Hancock | Brochure | 1987 | | |
| Early Settlers of Hancock | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
| Floods | Photograph | 1996 | | |
| General Imboden Tells A War Story | Newspaper | 1894 | | Civil War |
| Hancock - During the Civil War | Document | 1992 | | Anne M. Stickler |
| Hancock (aerial) | Photograph | c. 1950 | x | |
| Hancock begins cleaning up mess | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Hancock Bridge | Postcard | | x | |
| Hancock Bridge project | Newspaper | 1890 | | |
| Hancock Business Letterheads | Document | | | |
| Hancock Free Library | Manuscript | 1939-40 | | |
| Hancock Free Library | Document | | | |
| Hancock Genealogy | Document | | | |
| Hancock High School Class | Photograph | 1935 | | |
| Hancock High School Graduation | Document | 1928 | x | |
| Hancock High School Newsletter | Document | | x | |
| Hancock Historical Society | Document | 1992 | | |
| Hancock Iron Works, Pontiac, Michigan | Letter | 1943 | | |
| Hancock, MD from Blue Hill | Postcard | | x | |
| History of Hancock (2) | Brochure | 1969 | | |
| Home Coming for Hancock Bicentennial | Document | 1930 | | |
| | Brief History of Hancock, MD Centennial St. Thomas Parish Check - Hancock Bank Dedication-War Memorial Library Discover Hancock Early Settlers of Hancock Floods General Imboden Tells A War Story Hancock (aerial) Hancock daerial) Hancock begins cleaning up mess Hancock Bridge Hancock Bridge project Hancock Free Library Hancock Genealogy Hancock Kigh School Class Hancock High School Class Hancock High School Sciety Hancock Kift High School Class Hancock Kift High School Kift High School Class Hancock High School Kift High School Class Hancock High School Kift Hi | Brief History of Hancock, MDDocumentCentennial St. Thomas ParishBookletCheck - Hancock BankXXDedication-War Memorial LibraryManuscriptDiscover HancockBrochureEarly Settlers of HancockNewspaperFloodsPhotographGeneral Imboden Tells A War StoryNewspaperHancock - During the Civil WarDocumentHancock (aerial)NewspaperHancock Begins cleaning up messNewspaperHancock BridgePostcardHancock Bridge projectNewspaperHancock Free LibraryManuscriptHancock GenealogyDocumentHancock High School ClassPhotographHancock High School ClassDocumentHancock High School School NewsletterDocumentHancock High School NewsletterDocumentHancock Kitorical SocietyLetterHancock Jor Muncok (2)Document | Blue Goose (Dillon Orchards)DocumentImage: Constraint of the second of the secon | Blue Goose (Dillon Orchards) Cantennial Comment Cantennial St. Thomas Parish Document 1935 X Check - Hancock Bank XX 1900 X Dedication-War Memorial Library Manuscript 1963 C Discover Hancock Brochure 1963 C Early Settlers of Hancock Newspaper 1963 C Floods Photograph 1996 C General Imboden Tells A War Story Newspaper 1985 X Hancock (aerial) Potograph c. 1950 X Hancock Gaening up mess Potograph c. 1950 X Hancock Bridge Postcard 1989 X Hancock Bridge project Newspaper 1989 X Hancock Bridge project Document 1990-40 X Hancock Free Library Document 1990-40 X Hancock Free Library Document 1930-40 X Hancock High School Class Document 1930-40 X Hancock High School Class Document 1935 X Hancock High School Newsletter |

| J. Andrew Cohill Orchards | Postcard | | x | |
|---|--|--|--|---|
| Letter by E.B. Whitmore - 28th NY Volunteers | Letter | 1862 | | |
| Library reopens after flood | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Looking up the Potomac from Roundtop Mountain | Postcard | | x | |
| Maryland Inn sold | Newspaper | 1911 | | |
| Migrant workers in Hancock orchards | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| On the C & O Canal | Postcard | | x | |
| Origin of the Town of Hancock | Document | | | |
| Photographs of Hancock in Flood | Newspaper | 1937 | | |
| Potomac River Looking East (2) | Postcard | | x | |
| Round Top Cement Mill | Document | | | |
| Round Top Cement Plant dismantled | Newspaper | 1910 | | |
| Section of Tonoloway Orchard (2) | Postcard | | x | |
| The Hancock Bridge | Newspaper | 1875 | | |
| The Hancock Ice Cream Raid | Newspaper | 1997 | | Civil War |
| To George Dittmyer from Bridges & Henderson | Letter | 1886 | x | |
| Toll Rates for Hancock Toll Bridge | Document | 1892 | | |
| Tri-State Treasures | Manuscript | 1974 | x | |
| Walking Tour of Hancock Civil War Sites | Brochure | 1997 | | Civil War |
| Woodmont | Newspaper | | | |
| To Welcome Soldiers | Newspaper | 1919 | | |
| Evaporating Plant Afire | Newspaper | 1918 | | |
| Maryland's Great Achievements | Newspaper | 1919 | | Edmund P. Cohill |
| Smallpox at Berkeley | Newspaper | 1910 | | |
| Library Dedication | Brochure | 2018 | | |
| Tri State Treasures | Manuscript | 1973 | | |
| | Letter by E.B. Whitmore - 28th NY Volunteers Library reopens after flood Looking up the Potomac from Roundtop Mountain Maryland Inn sold Migrant workers in Hancock orchards On the C & O Canal Origin of the Town of Hancock Photographs of Hancock in Flood Potomac River Looking East (2) Round Top Cement Mill Round Top Cement Plant dismantled Section of Tonoloway Orchard (2) The Hancock Bridge The Hancock Ice Cream Raid To George Dittmyer from Bridges & Henderson Toll Rates for Hancock Civil War Sites Woodmont To Welcome Soldiers Evaporating Plant Afire Maryland's Great Achievements Smallpox at Berkeley | Letter by E.B. Whitmore - 28th NY VolunteersLetterLibrary reopens after floodNewspaperLooking up the Potomac from Roundtop MountainPostcardMaryland Inn soldNewspaperMigrant workers in Hancock orchardsNewspaperOn the C & O CanalPostcardOrigin of the Town of HancockDocumentPhotographs of Hancock in FloodNewspaperPotomac River Looking East (2)PostcardRound Top Cement MillDocumentRound Top Cement Plant dismantledNewspaperSection of Tonoloway Orchard (2)PostcardThe Hancock Ice Cream RaidNewspaperTo George Dittmyer from Bridges & HendersonLetterToil Rates for Hancock Civil War SitesManuscriptWalking Tour of Hancock Civil War SitesBrochureWoodmontNewspaperTo Welcome SoldiersNewspaperWaryland's Great AchievementsNewspaperSmallpox at BerkeleyNewspaper | J. Andrew Cohill OrchardsLetter1862Letter by E.B. Whitmore - 28th NY VolunteersLetter1862Library reopens after floodNewspaper1986Looking up the Potomac from Roundtop MountainPostcard1911Maryland Inn soldNewspaper1911Migrant workers in Hancock orchardsNewspaper1967On the C & O CanalPostcard1967Origin of the Town of HancockDocument1937Potographs of Hancock in FloodNewspaper1937Potomac River Looking East (2)Postcard1910Round Top Cement MillDocument1910Section of Tonoloway Orchard (2)Postcard1917The Hancock IridgeNewspaper1875The Hancock Ice Cream RaidNewspaper1886Toil Rates for Hancock Civil War SitesManuscript1974Walking Tour of Hancock Civil War SitesBrochure1997WoodmontNewspaper1919Evaporating Plant AfireNewspaper1919Karlyand's Great AchievementsNewspaper1919Smallpox at BerkeleyNewspaper1910 | J. Andrew Cohill Orchards Letter 1862 x Letter by E.B. Whitmore - 28th NY Volunteers Letter 1862 1 Library reopens after flood Newspaper 1986 x Maryland Inn sold Postcard 1 x Maryland Inn sold Newspaper 1911 x Migrant workers in Hancock orchards Newspaper 1967 x On the C & O Canal Postcard x x Origin of the Town of Hancock Document 1937 x Photographs of Hancock in Flood Postcard x x Round Top Cement Mill Document 1910 x Round Top Cement Plant dismantled Newspaper 1910 x The Hancock ker Gream Raid Newspaper 1997 x To George Dittmyer from Bridges & Henderson Letter 1886 x To IRates for Hancock Civil War Sites Brochure 1997 x Walking Tour of Hancock Civil War Sites Brochure 1997 x To George Dittmyer from Bridges & Henderson Letter 1886 x Toll R |

| John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick House | Document | 1964 | | | |
|---|--|--|---|--|--|
| John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick House | Newspaper | 1971 | | | |
| John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick House | Document | | | | |
| The Life of John Hanson | Document | | | | |
| Hardy Company 1810 Tax List | Booklet | | | | |
| Region Once Theater of Battles | Newspaper | 2003 | | | |
| Harpers Ferry | Manuscript | | 1872 | Х | Picturesque America |
| Harpers Ferry Messenger | Newspaper | | 1882 | х | Black history |
| | XX | | | | Harpers Ferry |
| Meriwether Jeff Thompson (General CSA) | Map | | 2019 | | WVA |
| Brown's Map of Harpers Ferry | | 1848- 51 | | | |
| Island Park | Newspaper | 1893 | | | |
| Jackson Johnston and Conflicting Interests | Manuscript | 2011 | | | Dennis E. Frye |
| Military Pass - Benjamin J. Hickman (copy) | Document | 1865 | | | |
| The First Railroad Bridge at Harpers Ferry | Manuscript | 1970 | | | D.E. Stinson |
| U.S.S. Harpers Ferry LSD - 49 | Document | 2013 | | | |
| A Walker's Guide | Booklet | 1990 | | | Dave Gilbert |
| "Farewell to the Ferry" (Potomac Appalachian Trail Club) | Booklet | 1968 | | | |
| "Slow Days in Harpers Ferry" | Newspaper | 1968 | | | |
| "Strange Attraction of Harpers Ferry" | Manuscript | 1965 | | | |
| "The Story of Harpers Ferry" | Document | | | | |
| "While the Rest of the World Goes By" | Newspaper | | | | |
| A National Shrine in the Making | Newspaper | 1956 | | | |
| Amtrak Turbo on Harpers Ferry Bridge | Photograph | | | x | |
| Antique Center of WV | Brochure | | | | |
| Armory Smoke Stack | Magazine Article | 1892 | | | Civil War |
| Arsenal | Photograph | | | | Civil War |
| | John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick House John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick House The Life of John Hanson Hardy Company 1810 Tax List Region Once Theater of Battles Harpers Ferry Harpers Ferry Messenger Meriwether Jeff Thompson (General CSA) Brown's Map of Harpers Ferry Island Park Jackson Johnston and Conflicting Interests Military Pass - Benjamin J. Hickman (copy) The First Railroad Bridge at Harpers Ferry U.S.S. Harpers Ferry LSD - 49 A Walker's Guide "Farewell to the Ferry" (Potomac Appalachian Trail Club) "Slow Days in Harpers Ferry" "Strange Attraction of Harpers Ferry" "The Story of Harpers Ferry" "The Story of Harpers Ferry" "While the Rest of the World Goes By" A National Shrine in the Making Amtrak Turbo on Harpers Ferry Bridge Antique Center of WV Armory Smoke Stack | John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick House Newspaper John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick House Document John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick House Document The Life of John Hanson Booklet Hardy Company 1810 Tax List Booklet Region Once Theater of Battles Newspaper Harpers Ferry Manuscript Harpers Ferry Newspaper Harpers Ferry Messenger XX Meriwether Jeff Thompson (General CSA) Map Brown's Map of Harpers Ferry Map Jackson Johnston and Conflicting Interests Manuscript Military Pass - Benjamin J. Hickman (copy) Document The First Railroad Bridge at Harpers Ferry Document U.S.S. Harpers Ferry (Potomac Appalachian Trail Booklet "Farewell to the Ferry" (Potomac Appalachian Trail Booklet "Strange Attraction of Harpers Ferry" Manuscript "Strange Attraction of Harpers Ferry" Newspaper "While the Rest of the World Goes By" Newspaper Antrak Turbo on Harpers Ferry Bridge Photograph Antrak Turbo on Harpers Ferry Bridge Photograph | John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick HouseNewspaper1964John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick HouseDocument1971John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick HouseDocument1The Life of John HansonDocument1Hardy Company 1810 Tax ListBooklet1Region Once Theater of BattlesNewspaper2003Harpers FerryManuscript1Harpers Ferry MessengerXX1Harpers Ferry MessengerXX1John Hanson and Conflicting InterestsManuscript1848- 51Jackson Johnston and Conflicting InterestsManuscript2011Military Pass - Benjamin J. Hickman (copy)Document1865The First Railroad Bridge at Harpers FerryManuscript1970U.S.S. Harpers Ferry (Potomac Appalachian Trail Club)Document1968"Strange Attraction of Harpers Ferry"Newspaper1968"Strange Attraction of Harpers Ferry"Document1968"Strange Attraction of Harpers Ferry"Document1968"Nuble the Rest of the World Goes By"Newspaper1956Antional Shrine in the MakingNewspaper1956Antique Center of WVBrochure1956Antique Center of WVBrochure1852Armory Smoke StackMagazine Article1892 | John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick House1964John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick HouseDocument1971John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick HouseDocumentImage: Clues Sought in Frederick HouseDocumentThe Life of John HansonDocumentBookletImage: Clues Sought in Frederick HouseDocumentHardy Company 1810 Tax ListBookletClues Sought in Frederick HouseNewspaper2003Hardy Company 1810 Tax ListNewspaper1872Newspaper1872Harpers FerryManuscript18822019Harpers Ferry MessengerXX2019Brown's Map of Harpers FerryMap1848- 51Island ParkNewspaper1883Jackson Johnston and Conflicting InterestsManuscript2011Military Pass - Benjamin J. Hickman (copy)Document1865The First Railroad Bridge at Harpers FerryManuscript1970U.S.S. Harpers Ferry LSD - 49Document2013A Walker's GuideBooklet1990"Farewell to the Ferry" (Potomac Appalachian Trail Club)Booklet1968"Storage Attraction of Harpers Ferry"Manuscript1968"Storage Attraction of Harpers Ferry"Newspaper1968"Nulie the Rest of the World Goes By"Newspaper1956Antaional Shrine in the MakingNewspaper1956Antique Center of WVBrochure1960Antique Center of WVPhotograph1862 | John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick House1964John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick HouseDocument1971John Hanson Clues Sought in Frederick HouseDocumentImage: Clues Sought in Frederick HouseDocumentHardy Company 1810 Tax ListBookletImage: Clues Sought in Frederick HouseSought in Frederick HouseImage: Clues Sought in Frederick HouseHardy Company 1810 Tax ListBookletImage: Clues Sought in Frederick HouseSought in Frederick HouseSought in Frederick HouseHardy Company 1810 Tax ListNewspaper2003Image: Clues Sought in Frederick HouseSought in Frederick HouseHarpers FerryManuscript1822XHarpers Ferry MessengerXX2019XHarpers Ferry MessengerXX2019Image: Clues Sought in Frederick HouseXMeriwether Jeff Thompson (General CSA)XX2019Image: Clues Sought in Frederick HouseXJackson Johnston and Conflicting InterestsMaruscript2011Image: Clues Sought in Frederick HouseImage: Clues Sought in Frederick House S |

| Harpers Ferry, WV | Autograph of "Grimes" Davis | Letter | 1863 | | Civil War |
|-------------------|--|------------|-------|---|------------------|
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Burning of the Arsenal | Document | 1961 | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Camp on Bolivar Heights | Letter | 1862 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Castle Landmark doomed | Newspaper | 1963 | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Civil War Showcase | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Dam No. 3 (2) | Photograph | 1973 | x | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Death of James McGraw | Newspaper | 1893 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Death of John Donohoe | Newspaper | 1892 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Desecration by developers - terrain and fortifications | Manuscript | 2006 | | |
| | Disposition of Armory Property | Newspaper | 1880 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Dixon Miles letter to exonerate himself | Letter | 1861 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Early Potomac River Bridge | Photograph | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Fall Scenes of Harpers Ferry | Negatives | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Flood on Potomac River | Photograph | 1936 | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Fort Site to Catholic Church | Photograph | | x | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | From Capt. William F. Smith, 1st Del. Inf., to mother | Letter | 1863 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Guide to Shops, etc. | Brochure | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harper House (3) | Brochure | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harper House (3) | Document | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harper House (3) | Photograph | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harper Terrace Excavations Completed | Document | 1995 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry | Photograph | 1920- | x | Long, Jim |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry | Photograph | 1963 | x | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry | Negatives | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry | Slides | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | | Newspaper | 1072 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry | | 1973 | | |

| | | | 1 | 1 | r |
|-------------------|---|------------|--------------|---|-------------|
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry - Child of the 19th Century | Booklet | | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry 1890-1900 | Negatives | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry and Weverton | Negatives | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry Bridge: Nine-Time Loser | Manuscript | 1962 | | |
| | Harpers Ferry Bridges | Document | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry Cavalry Column in Antietam Campaign | Document | 1914 | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry from Maryland Heights | Slides | | x | Glass Slide |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry in Pictures | Booklet | 1963 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry National Historical Park | Newsletter | 1989- | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry National Monument | Brochure | 1990 1961 | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry National Monument (4) | Brochure | 1950s | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry National Monument (4) | Brochure | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry National Monument (4) | Document | | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry NHP Boundary Study #2 | Book | 1989 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry scenes | Postcard | 1906 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | | Postcard | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry Scenes | Photograph | 1908 | x | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry Scenes and man | Booklet | | x | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry: A Place in History (2) | Brochure | 1959 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Hilltop House | Brochure | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Hilltop House (2) | Brochure | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Historic Jefferson Co. | Document | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | History of Harpers Ferry | Document | 1966 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Independence Day in Harpers Ferry | Postcard | | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Jefferson Rock | | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Jefferson Rock | Photograph | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | John Brown's Fort | Document | 1961 | | Civil War |

| | - | 1 | 1 | | 1 |
|--|---|------------------|------|---|-----------|
| Harpers Ferry, WV | John Brown's Fort | Postcard | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | John Brown's Fort in Chicago | Magazine Article | 1894 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Joseph E. Claggett - drugs, medicines, etc. (back page ad) | Booklet | 1859 | x | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Junction of Potomac and Shenandoah Rivers | Postcard | | x | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Letter from Dixon Miles (copy) | Letter | 1832 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Letter from Major Robert Jones | Letter | 1862 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Letters by George Morton Williams | Letter | 1861 | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Living History Program | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Lot 3, Block G, Camp Hill from USA | Document | 1852 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Loudoun Heights - Shenandoah River | Photograph | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Meanderings of John Brown Fort | Newspaper | 1963 | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | National Historical Park | Brochure | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | New Catholic Church | Newspaper | 1897 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | New Catholic Church Dedication | Newspaper | 1897 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Numerous photos of Harpers Ferry | Photograph | 1964 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Office Provost Marshal | Document | 1864 | | Civil War |
| | Park Service Puts New Luster on Old Harpers Ferry | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Proposed National Park | Newspaper | 1938 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Sandy Hook Bridge | Postcard | | x | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Speech on Old Harpers Ferry | Newspaper | 1947 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | St. John's Episcopal Church Annual Apron Sale; Times Job | Document | | x | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Print, Harpers Ferry, Stine Steps | Photograph | 1902 | x | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV Harpers Ferry, WV | Stonewall's Siege of Harpers Ferry | Manuscript | 1995 | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Street Scenes | Negatives | 1967 | | |
| | The 8th New York Cavalry at Harpers Ferry | Manuscript | 1992 | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV Harpers Ferry, WV | The Battle Action Attraction (5) | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| | | L | 1 | | L |

| | | | | | η |
|--|--|------------|-------------|---|-------------------|
| Harpers Ferry, WV | The Flood of 1996 | Document | 1996 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | The Guns of Harpers Ferry; McCauley Lecture bookmark | Document | 1976 | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | The Old Rectory Civil War Museum | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Tunnel | Photograph | 1974 | x | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | U.S. Armory buildings at time of Civil War | Postcard | | x | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Virginius Island Trail | Brochure | 1962 | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Virginius Island, Natural Trail | Booklet | | | |
| Harpers Ferry, WV | Harpers Ferry and the Civil War | Document | 2014 | | Wingert |
| | Lion Weren | XX | | х | Science - Fiction |
| Harry Warner, Jr. Hart, Lucretia | Harry Warner Henry Clay - Orator, Legislator, Patriot | Document | 1961 | | Science - Fiction |
| Hart, Lucretia | Henry Clay's wife a noble woman | Newspaper | | x | |
| Hart, Lucretia | Lucretia Hart, The Hagerstown Girl | Book | 1937 | x | |
| Hartle, Major General Russell P., Papers (Box) | Major General Russell P. Hartle Papers | XX | | | |
| Hays, Inc. (Box) | Board of Director Minutes | XX | 1950- 81 | | |
| Hicks, E. Russell | Local History and poetry | Newspaper | | | |
| Hicks, E. Russell | The Abolition of War | Booklet | 1924 | x | |
| HJC (Large Folder) | Campus Crier, Hagerstown Junior College | Newspaper | 1970 | x | |
| Holmes, Oliver Wendell, Jr. | "A Yankee Comes to Hagerstown" | Document | | | Civil War |
| Holmes, Oliver Wendell, Jr. | "Where the Captain Was Found" | Booklet | 1938 | x | Civil War |
| Holmes, Oliver Wendell, Jr. | Holmes and his son wounded at Antietam | Newspaper | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Holmes, Oliver Wendell, Jr. | Holmes at Antietam | Newspaper | 1981 | | Civil War |
| Holmes, Oliver Wendell, Jr. | Mrs. James Findlay dies | Newspaper | 1941 | | Civil War |
| Holmes, Oliver Wendell, Jr. | Mrs. James Findlay recalls nursing of Holmes | Newspaper | 1935 | | Civil War |
| Holmes, Oliver Wendell, Jr. | Photograph of Holmes as young man | Photograph | | | Civil War |
| Holmes, Oliver Wendell, Jr. | Trip in Search of Son | Newspaper | 1944 | x | Civil War |
| Horn Papers | Horn Papers | XX | | | |

| "The Hundreds of Washington Co." (2) | Document | 1972 | | |
|---|--|--|--|---|
| "The People of Elizabeth Hundred" | Document | 1985 | | |
| Change in Election Districts | Мар | 1879 | | |
| Downsville area | Мар | 1878 | | |
| Downsville new election district | Document | 1881 | | |
| Election district lines for Washington Co. (7) | Newspaper | 1822 | | |
| Election Districts and Voting Precincts of Washington Co. | Booklet | 1910 | x | |
| Hundreds established 1748 | Document | | | |
| Hundreds of Washington Co. | Мар | 1808 | | |
| Hundreds of Washington Co. | Мар | 1850 | | |
| Glacial Deposits of PA | Мар | | | |
| Pennsylvania and the Ice Age | Booklet | 1978 | | |
| Card Indexes at MD Archives | Document | 1982 | | |
| Civil War articles in "The Century" vol. II to XLI | Document | | | |
| Civil War draft records of John F. Gray and David Barkman | Document | 1998 | | Civil War |
| Contacts at National Archives | Document | | | |
| Copyright Clarity | Document | 1995 | | |
| Guide to Genealogy at State Library of PA | Booklet | 1987 | | Pennsylvania |
| Guide to Microfilm Records, Historical Soc. Of Berks Co., PA | Book | 1982 | х | |
| Index to Fund Publications [now with books in locked room]? | Document | | | |
| Index to MD Historical Magazine | Document | | | |
| Inventory of newspapers in Western MD Room | Document | 1998 | | |
| Listing of Books in Pennsylvania Room, Altoona Library | Document | | | |
| MD State Archives General Information | Document | | | |
| Name Index to History of the Church of the Brethren in MD | Document | 1936 | | |
| | Document | ++ | | 1 |
| | "The People of Elizabeth Hundred" Change in Election Districts Downsville area Downsville new election district Election district lines for Washington Co. (7) Election Districts and Voting Precincts of Washington Co. Hundreds established 1748 Hundreds of Washington Co. Hundreds of Washington Co. Glacial Deposits of PA Pennsylvania and the Ice Age Card Indexes at MD Archives Civil War articles in "The Century" vol. II to XLI Civil War articles in "The Century" vol. II to XLI Civil War draft records of John F. Gray and David Barkman Contacts at National Archives Copyright Clarity Guide to Genealogy at State Library of PA Guide to Microfilm Records, Historical Soc. Of Berks Co., PA Index to Fund Publications [now with books in locked room]? Index to MD Historical Magazine Inventory of newspapers in Western MD Room Listing of Books in Pennsylvania Room, Altoona Library MD State Archives General Information | "The Hundreds of Washington Co." (2)Document"The People of Elizabeth Hundred"MapChange in Election DistrictsMapDownsville areaDocumentDownsville new election districtDocumentElection district lines for Washington Co. (7)NewspaperElection Districts and Voting Precincts of Washington Co.BookletHundreds established 1748DocumentHundreds of Washington Co.MapHundreds of Washington Co.MapGlacial Deposits of PAMapPennsylvania and the Ice AgeBookletCivil War articles in "The Century" vol. II to XLIDocumentCivil War draft records of John F. Gray and David BarkmanDocumentCopyright ClarityDocumentGuide to Genealogy at State Library of PABookletGuide to Fund Publications [now with books in locked rom?]DocumentIndex to MD Historical MagazineDocumentInventory of newspapers in Western MD RoomDocumentListing of Books in Pennsylvania Room, Altoona LibraryDocumentIuste Archives General InformationDocument | "The Hundreds of Washington Co." (2)Document1972"The People of Elizabeth Hundred"Document1885Change in Election DistrictsMap1879Downsville areaDocument1881Downsville new election districtDocument1881Election district lines for Washington Co. (7)Newspaper1822Election Districts and Voting Precincts of WashingtonBooklet1910Hundreds established 1748Document1880Hundreds of Washington Co.Map1850Hundreds of Washington Co.Map1850Glacial Deposits of PAMap1850Pennsylvania and the Ice AgeBooklet1978Civil War articles in "The Century" vol. II to XLIOccument1982Civil War articles in "The Century" vol. II to XLIOccument1998Contacts at National ArchivesDocument1998Guide to Genealogy at State Library of PABooklet1987Guide to Microfilm Records, Historical Soc. Of BerksBook1982Index to Fund Publications [now with books in lockedOccument1982Index to Fund Publications [now with books in lockedOccument1983Itsting of Books in Pennsylvania Room, Altoona LibraryDocument1984Itsting of Books in Pennsylvania Room, Altoona LibraryDocument1983Itsting of Books in Pennsylvania Room, Altoona LibraryDocument1983Itsting of Books in Pennsylvania Room, Altoona LibraryDocument1998Itsting of Books in Pennsylvania Room, A | "The Hundreds of Washington Co." (2) 1972 "The People of Elizabeth Hundred" Document 1985 Change in Election Districts Map 1879 Downsville area Document 1881 Downsville new election district Document 1881 Election Districts and Voting Precincts of Washington Powspaper 1822 Election district lines for Washington Co. (7) Booklet 1910 x Hundreds established 1748 Document 1808 Image Hundreds of Washington Co. Map 1850 Image Glacial Deposits of PA Map 1850 Image Pennsylvania and the Ice Age Document 1982 Image Civil War draft records of John F. Gray and David Document 1998 Image Civil War draft records of John F. Gray and David Document 1998 Image Courjeth Clarity Ord Hape 1987 Image Image Courjeth Clarity Ord Hape Document 1998 Image Image Civil War draft records of John F. Gray and David Document 1998 Image Image |

| Indexes | Order for Photocopies Concerning Veterans | Document | 1965 | | |
|-------------------------|--|--------------|------|---|-----------------|
| Indexes | Peabody Library Genealogical Research Aids (2) | Document | | | |
| Indexes | Researching in the State Library of Pennsylvania | Document | 1995 | | |
| Indexes | Responsible Use of Electronic Data | Document | 1995 | | |
| Indexes | Scharf's History of Western MD | Document | | | |
| Indexes | The Family Search Center general information | Brochure | 1994 | | |
| Indexes | Union List of Indexes in MD (2) | Letter | 1940 | x | |
| Indexes | Vertical file categories at Washington Co. Historical Society | Document | 1995 | | |
| Indexes | Washington Co. Materials on Microfilm | Document | | | |
| Indexes | Washington Co. Surveyors (2) | Document | | | |
| J.B. Ferguson & Company | See Ferguson, J.B., & Company | XX | | | |
| Jacobs Church | 1970s Era photos | Compact Disk | 2004 | | |
| Jacobs Church | Cemetery Restoration is labor of love for cousins | Newspaper | 2005 | | |
| Jacobs Church | Jacobs Church auctioned | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Jacobs Church | Jacobs Church falls to vandalism | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Jacobs Church | Jacobs Church records (2) | Document | 1967 | | |
| Jacobs Church | Jacobs Church site has plaque | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| Jacobs Church | Jacobs Church to be destroyed | Newspaper | 1990 | | |
| Jacobs Church | Jacobs Evangelical Lutheran Church - 160th Anniversary | Document | 1951 | | |
| Jacobs Church | Jacobs Evangelical Lutheran Church - Communicants 1813-35 | Document | | | |
| Jacobs Church | Jacobs Lutheran Graveyard | Document | 1949 | | |
| Jacobs Church | Parish Register 1791-1860 | Booklet | | | Lutheran Church |
| Jacobs Church | Restoration project at Jacob's Cemetery | Letter | 2003 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Adam Livingston - The Wizard Clip - The Voice | Booklet | 1978 | x | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Aerial View of Jefferson Co. | XX | | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Aerial view of Shenandoah Downs | XX | | | |

| | 1 | | | | |
|-------------------|---|------------|------|---|----------------------|
| Jefferson Co., WV | All Roads Lead to Charles Town | Brochure | | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Beall Bros. & Phillips | Receipt | 1883 | х | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Bicentennial of Charles Town | Document | | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Botelar & Reynolds Mill - Court permit to use river | Document | 1827 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Burning of Fountain Rock and Bedford | Newspaper | 1914 | | Civil War |
| Jefferson Co., WV | C & O Canal Boats Destroyed by Dry Rot in 1882 | Newspaper | 1922 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Captain John Yates Beall | Newspaper | 1901 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Captured coat of General Custer | Newspaper | 1906 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Charles Town Bicentennial | Booklet | 1986 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Charles Town General Hospital | Newspaper | 1951 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Charles Town vs. Charleston | Newspaper | 1880 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Civil War Sites Advisory Commission Survey Form | Document | 1992 | | Civil War |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Colonel Davenport Gibson's House | Photograph | | | Long, Jim |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Confederate States Seal | Newspaper | 1899 | | Civil War |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Confederate Veteran dies | Newspaper | 1932 | | Civil War |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Court Summons | Document | 1849 | x | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Cradle of West Virginia Literature | Newspaper | 1931 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Death of Col. H.D. Beall | Newspaper | 1902 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Death of Col. J.J. Gibson | Newspaper | 1904 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Death of W.W.B. Gallaher | Newspaper | 1903 | | Civil War |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Diary of Shepherdstown Events | Newspaper | 1925 | | Civil War |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Dolly Payne Madison | Newspaper | 1928 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Edge Hill Cemetery Confederate Soldiers | Document | | | Civil War |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Elk Branch Presbyterian Church | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Falling Spring Farm | Newspaper | 1904 | | Revolutionary War |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Fountain Rock | Newspaper | 1924 | | |

| | | | r | | i |
|-------------------|--|------------------|------|---|----------------------|
| Jefferson Co., WV | General David Hunter - Boteler - Lee Homes Burned | Newspaper | 1899 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | George Washington the Farmer | Booklet | 1931 | x | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Graves of Revolutionary War Soldiers | Newspaper | 1924 | | Revolutionary War |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Greenback Raid Builds Mosby's Legend | Newspaper | 2004 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Harewood | Newspaper | 1928 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Historic Old Jefferson Co. (2) | Brochure | | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Historical Tour of Jefferson Co. | Booklet | | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | House and Garden Tour | Brochure | 1957 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Jefferson Co. Courthouse (3) | Document | | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Jefferson Co. Historical Society | Manuscript | 1969 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Jefferson Co. in the Nation's History | Newspaper | 1930 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Jefferson Co. Museum | Brochure | | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Jefferson Co. Sesquicentennial | Newspaper | 1951 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Jefferson Memorial Hospital | Booklet | | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Leetown Mill | Magazine Article | 1893 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | McDonald's Harrowing Civil War Ride | Newspaper | 2004 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Military Operations in Jefferson Co. 1861-65 | Booklet | 1960 | | Civil War |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Mosby's Famous "Rat-Trap" Coup | Newspaper | 1904 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Murder of Colonel Thomas Dun | Newspaper | 1928 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Obituary of Carthage Kendall, member of Chew's Battery (CSA) | Newspaper | 1899 | | Civil War |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Pioneer Preachers of Early Jefferson Co. | Newspaper | 1928 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Planned Tour of Washington Homes | Мар | | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Pooch (Horse Race Winner) | Photograph | 1958 | | T. Woodrow Kirk |
| Jefferson co., WV | Postmaster General William L. Wilson | Magazine Article | 1895 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Rise, Fall of Redmond Burke by Steve French | Newspaper | 2005 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Robert Harper and his Ferry | Newspaper | 1933 | | |

| Jefferson Co., WV | Rocky Fountain; Lower Farm | Newspaper | 1941 | | |
|-------------------|---|------------------|---------------|---|-----------|
| Jefferson Co., WV | Shepherd College Library Dedication | Document | 1965 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Southern Motel, Charles Town | Negatives | | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Souvenir Historical Booklet - 150th Anniversary (3) | Booklet | 1951 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | T.P. Lippett | Receipt | 1890 | x | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Tale of Wizard Blip | Magazine Article | 1894 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | The Burning of Fountain Rock | Newspaper | 1924 | | Civil War |
| Jefferson Co., WV | The Leetown Mill | Magazine Article | 1986 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | The Old Charles Town Library | Document | | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | To the Voters of Jefferson Co. | Document | 1848 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Unexploded Shell Found Near Kearneysville | Newspaper | 1932 | | Civil War |
| Jefferson Co., WV | War Incident Recalled | Newspaper | 1927 | | Civil War |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Washington Houses of Jefferson Co. | Manuscript | 1963 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Washington, His Brothers and Their Colonial Homes | Booklet | | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Welcome to Jefferson Co. | Brochure | | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | West Virginia history | Manuscript | 1950 | | |
| Jefferson Co., WV | Your Guide to Jefferson Co. | Brochure | | | |
| Jewish History | "History of the Jews in the United States" | Document | 1954 | | |
| Jewish History | "Levy Cohen: The Wandering Jew of Western MD" | Document | 1990 | | |
| Jewish History | "MD's Oldest Synagogue" | Document | | | |
| Jewish History | "Role of MD in Development of Reform Judaism Movement" | Document | | | |
| Jewish History | Baltimore Jews During the Civil War | Booklet | 1961 | | Civil War |
| Jewish History | B'Nai Abraham Sisterhood Yearbook (4) | Booklet | 1976- 1991 | x | |
| Jewish History | Confirmation Class | Card | 1969 | | |
| Jewish History | Confirmation Class - B'Nai Abraham | Photograph | 1964 | x | |
| Jewish History | Congregation B'nai Abraham 1892-1972 | Booklet | 1972 | | |
| · | • | • | | • | • |

| Jewish History | Cumberland Synagogue Hits 150 | Document | 2003 | | |
|--|--|------------|---------|---|----------------------|
| Jewish History | First Person to Take Oath of Allegiance and Fidelity | Document | | | Revolutionary War |
| Jewish History | Jews of Eastern Panhandle | Newspaper | 2010 | | |
| Jewish History | Original Mortgage, Congregation B'nai Abraham | Document | | | |
| Jewish History | Synagogue Vicinity, Hagerstown | Мар | 1920 | | |
| Jewish History | The Jewish Museum of MD | Brochure | | | |
| Jewish History | The Origins of Camp Louise | Manuscript | | | Barry Kessler |
| Jewish History | The Origins of Camp Louise | Manuscript | | | Barry Kessler |
| John M. Waltersdorf | John M. Waltersdorf | XX | | | Tri-State Electric |
| John M. Waltersdorf | R. Paul Smith | XX | | | Potomac Edison |
| Johnson, Thomas (Gov) | "First Governor of MD" | Document | 1970 | | |
| Johnson, Thomas (Gov) | "His Rise to the MD Governorship" | Document | | | |
| Johnson, Thomas (Gov) | "In Frederick County" | Document | 1965 | | |
| Johnson, Thomas (Gov) | "Man and Statesman" | Document | 1963 | | |
| Johnson, Thomas (Gov) | "The Life of Thomas Johnson" | Document | 1962 | | |
| Johnson, Thomas (Gov) | "The Maryland Patriot" | Manuscript | 1969 | | |
| Johnson, Thomas (Gov) | "The Modest Patriot" | Document | 1967 | | |
| Johnson, Thomas (Gov) | "Thomas Johnson" | Document | 1969 | | |
| Johnson, Thomas (Gov) | The Thomas Johnson Memorial | Document | 1929 | x | |
| Joseph S. Bachtell Collection | Hagerstown Little League Baseball | XX | 1957-83 | | Junior Basketball |
| Junior Order - United American Mechanics (Box) | See United American Mechanics (Box) | XX | | | |
| Kee Mar College | Banner | XX | | x | |
| Key, Francis Scott | Key Monument | Photograph | | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Salem United Methodist-240th Anniversary | Booklet | 2014 | | United Brethren |
| Keedysville, MD | Snyder Papers | Document | | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | "Dedicated to Mt. Hebron" | Document | | | |

| r | | 1 | · · · · · | | n |
|-----------------|---|------------|----------------|---|----------------|
| Keedysville, MD | 1st Regiment Infantry | Envelope | 1889 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | 3rd Annual Community Fair and Ox Roast | Document | 1954 | | |
| Keedysville, MD | A.C. Pry (8) | Receipt | 1893- 1901 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | A.D. Snyder, Berry and Fruit Packages | Document | 1920 | | |
| Keedysville, MD | Account Book of D.W. Wyand | Book | 1883 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Account Book with names of patrons | Book | 1910- 41 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Account for A.J. Boyer estate | Document | 1883 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Account for A.J. Boyer estate | Document | 1883 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Account to Adam J. Boyer | Document | 1882- 83 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Antietam Guards of Keedysville (MD National Guards) | Document | 1888 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Antietam Light and Power Co., Fairplay, MD | Letter | 1927 | | |
| Keedysville, MD | Arita Synder Studio of Expression | Document | | | |
| Keedysville, MD | Atlantic Coast Line Railroad Co. Bill of Lading | Document | 1914 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Autobiography of Robert Braden Hammond | Manuscript | 2002 | | |
| Keedysville, MD | B & O Railroad Freight Notice | Document | 1914 | x | B & O Railroad |
| Keedysville, MD | B.A. Rohrer bought of John R. Nunamaker | Receipt | 1907, 1908, | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | B.A. Rohrer settlement with A.C. Pry | Receipt | 1909 1889 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Baum & Van Roy Crate Company letter | Document | 1914 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Boonsboro Bank checks | Document | 1903 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | C.M. Keedy (10) | Receipt | 1892- 99 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | C.M. Keedy (Christian) | Receipt | 1887 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Calling cards of Mary Arita Synder | Card | | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Cash Ledger for a business | Manuscript | 1875 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Certificate of Scholarship | Document | 1878 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Chas. E. Motter Confectioneries receipt | Document | | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Citizens Bank of Keedysville checks | Document | 1912- | x | |

| | | 1 | | |
|-----------------|--|----------------|---------------|---|
| Keedysville, MD | Citizens Bank of Keedysville checks | Document | 1913 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | Citizens Bank of Keedysville passbook | Mixed Material | 1962 | |
| Keedysville, MD | County Tax Bills | Document | 1923- 30 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | Eakle's Mill Railroad Station information | Letter | 1978 | |
| Keedysville, MD | Ella Keedy (certify vaccination) | Document | 1882 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | F. Wyand & Company (2) | Receipt | 1896 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | F. Wyand Dry Goods, Groceries, etc. (3 ads on back page) | Booklet | 1870s | x |
| Keedysville, MD | Franklin D. Roosevelt letterhead | Letter | 1933 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | G.W. Baker & Company (3) | Receipt | 1901- 03 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | General notes | Booklet | | |
| Keedysville, MD | H. Clay Deaner calling card | Card | | x |
| Keedysville, MD | H.G. Snyder & Company (15) | Receipt | 1904 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | H.L. Coffman Lumber receipt | Document | 1925 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | Hagerstown Antiques Show | Document | 1972 | |
| Keedysville, MD | History of Keedysville Reformed Church | Newspaper | 1958 | |
| Keedysville, MD | J. Moody Rohrer bought of John R. Nunamaker | Receipt | 1907 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | Jacob C. Rohrer bought of A.C. & E.A. Pry | Receipt | 1886 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | Jacob C. Rohrer settlement, A.C. & E.A. Pry | Receipt | 1888 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | Jacob Rohrer bought of F. Wyand | Receipt | 1885 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | John R. Nunamaker (2) | Receipt | 1906- 07 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | Keedy / Machat House | Document | | |
| Keedysville, MD | Keedysville Bank checks | Document | 1905- 06 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | Keedysville Borough Taxes | Document | 1890- 1932 | x |
| Keedysville, MD | Keedysville by Candlelight | Booklet | 2000 | |
| Keedysville, MD | Keedysville Day (3) | Document | 1962 | |
| Keedysville, MD | Keedysville Hit by Fire | Newspaper | 1943 | |

| | T | - | | | |
|-----------------|--|----------------|---------------|---|-----------|
| Keedysville, MD | Keedysville in the old days | Document | 1983 | | |
| Keedysville, MD | Keedysville Milling Company (4) | Receipt | 1913 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Keedysville Milling Company, Inc. receipt | Document | 1929- 30 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Keedysville, MD (rubber stamp) | Mixed Material | | | |
| Keedysville, MD | Lebanon Valley College receipts | Document | 1875 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | McComas - Armstrong Insurance Company | Document | 1927- 28 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | National Liberty Insurance Company | Document | | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | No name - datelined Eakles Mills | Letter | 1872 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Pay to Maria C. Boyer (unsigned) | Document | 1883 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | People in Keedysville | Photograph | | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Prisoner Letter Per Flag of Truce; William F. Carr | Document | 1994 | | Civil War |
| Keedysville, MD | R. H. Hammond Roofing receipt | Document | 1925 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Real Estate assessment | Document | 1928 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Receipt | Document | 1890 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Reminiscences of Old Keedysville | Document | 1980 | | |
| Keedysville, MD | School children of Keedysville | Photograph | 1915 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Second Eldest resident | Newspaper | | | |
| Keedysville, MD | Supreme Temple Pythian Sisters | Document | 1971 | | |
| Keedysville, MD | Temperance Pledge | Card | 1902 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Text for sermons | Calendar | 1909 | | |
| Keedysville, MD | The History of Keedysville by Emma B. Burtner | Newspaper | | | |
| Keedysville, MD | The Home Insurance Company letter | Document | 1959 | | |
| Keedysville, MD | The Ramsburg Fertilizer Company Sales Contract | Document | 1899- 1908 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | To Marie Boyer from D.H. Wyand | Letter | 1882 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Traders License | Document | 1911 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | W.C. Geeting & Son receipt | Document | 1929 | x | |

| | | - | | | |
|--|---|------------------|---------------|---|----------------|
| Keedysville, MD | W.C. Geeting (6) | Receipt | 1901 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | Western Union Telegram | Document | 1941 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | What's in a name - Keedysville | Newspaper | 1979 | x | |
| Keedysville, MD | William F. Carr obituary | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Kelley, Frank, Photographer (2 file drawers) | Kelley (2 file drawers) | XX | | | |
| | | XX | | | |
| Kemp Horn Vocational Center | Kemp Horn Vocational Center | | | | William Knode |
| Kennedy, Judge Richard - photographs | See Chesapeake & Ohio Canal - Taken by Judge Richard Kennedy (Box) | XX | | | |
| Kennedy, Thomas | Thomas Kennedy and the Jew Bill | Document | 2005 | | Rebekah Phares |
| Kennedy, Thomas | Washington County's Poet Politician | Manuscript | | | Dan Guzy |
| Kennel Club | Dog Show ribbons | Mixed Material | 1945- 54 | x | |
| Kennel Club | Mason & Dixon Kennel Club | XX | 1945 | x | |
| Key, Francis Scott | "Francis Scott Key" | Document | 1956, 1957 | | |
| Key, Francis Scott | "Francis Scott Key" | Document | 1964 | | |
| Key, Francis Scott | First Day Issue | Envelope | 1948 | x | |
| Key, Francis Scott | First Day of Issue (2) | Envelope | 1948 | x | Frederick, MD |
| Key, Francis Scott | Flag House in Baltimore | Brochure | | | |
| Key, Francis Scott | Flag House in Baltimore | XX | | | |
| Key, Francis Scott | Fort McHenry | Brochure | | | |
| Key, Francis Scott | Key Monument in Frederick, MD | Magazine Article | 1967 | | |
| Key, Francis Scott | MD Pavilion at World's Fair | Magazine Article | 1964 | | |
| Key, Francis Scott | Original Manuscript of the Star Spangles Banner | Document | | | |
| Key, Francis Scott | Star Spangled Banner Centennial Postmark | Postcard | 1914 | x | |
| Key, Francis Scott | The Star Spangled Banner | Magazine Article | | | |
| Key, Francis Scott | The Story of Our National Anthem | Booklet | 1965 | | |
| Key, Francis Scott | The Story of the Original Manuscript of the Star Spangled Banner" (2) | Brochure | | | |
| Key, Francis Scott | Various photos of people and items relating to the Star Spangled Banner | Photograph | | | |

| | 1 | | | |
|---|---|---|---|---|
| 30th Anniversary | Negatives | | | |
| Charter Members | Negatives | 1969 | | |
| Funeral Home | Negatives | | | |
| Guy Lombardo in Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1961 | | |
| Kiwanis Luncheon | Photograph and Negatives | 1951-2 | | |
| Kiwanis Stag Party | Negatives | 1947 | х | |
| Membership Directory - Kiwanis Club of Suburban Hagerstown | Booklet | 2000 | | |
| Nale and Blok | Photograph | | | |
| Rose Day | Negatives | 1955 | | |
| Sixth Annual Horse Show | Brochure | 1965 | х | |
| Sixth Annual Horse Show | Brochure | 1965 | Х | |
| Know Nothing Almanac | Manuscript | 1855 | х | |
| "Valor: The Story of PFC Clyde Jacob Smith" | Booklet | 1998 | | |
| Cpl. Arnold Dye obituary | Newspaper | 1951 | | |
| Cpl. Harry C. Beard Jr. home | Newspaper | 1951 | | |
| Death of Pvt. William Gordon Fuller | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
| Kenneth L. Smith obituary | Newspaper | 1951 | | |
| Monument Dedication | Document | 2013 | | |
| Names of MD Soldiers Killed in Korean War | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Soldiers Injured in Korea | Newspaper | 1951 | | |
| "The Knights of Labor in the MD Coal Fields 1878-1882" | Magazine Article | 1969 | | |
| Agreement - Fairchild | Booklet | 1954- 1964 | х | |
| Agreement - Pangborn Corp Local 842 (3) | Booklet | 1952, | х | |
| B & O Railroad Pass | Card | | | |
| Brotherhood Pension Department Payment | Card | | | |
| C.I.O. Exhibition | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| | Charter Members Funeral Home Guy Lombardo in Hagerstown Kiwanis Luncheon Kiwanis Stag Party Membership Directory - Kiwanis Club of Suburban Hagerstown Nale and Blok Rose Day Sixth Annual Horse Show Sixth Annual Horse Show Sixth Annual Horse Show Know Nothing Almanac "Valor: The Story of PFC Clyde Jacob Smith" Cpl. Arnold Dye obituary Cpl. Harry C. Beard Jr. home Death of Pvt. William Gordon Fuller Kenneth L. Smith obituary Monument Dedication Names of MD Soldiers Killed in Korean War Washington Co. Soldiers Injured in Korea "The Knights of Labor in the MD Coal Fields 1878-1882" Agreement - Fairchild Agreement - Pangborn Corp Local 842 (3) B & O Railroad Pass Brotherhood Pension Department Payment | Charter Members Negatives Funeral Home Newspaper Guy Lombardo in Hagerstown Newspaper Kiwanis Luncheon Photograph and Negatives Kiwanis Stag Party Negatives Membership Directory - Kiwanis Club of Suburban Hagerstown Booklet Nale and Blok Photograph Rose Day Negatives Sixth Annual Horse Show Brochure Sixth Annual Horse Show Brochure Know Nothing Almanac Manuscript 'Valor: The Story of PFC Clyde Jacob Smith' Beoklet Cpl. Arnold Dye obituary Newspaper Cpl. Harry C. Beard Jr. home Newspaper Death of Pvt. William Gordon Fuller Newspaper Kenneth L. Smith obituary Newspaper Mauser of MD Soldiers Injured in Korean Newspaper Washington Co. Soldiers Injured in Korea Magazine Article 'The Knights of Labor in the MD Coal Fields 1878-1882 Booklet Agreement - Fairchild Booklet Ba O Railroad Pass Card Brotherhood Pension Department Payment Card | 30th AnniversaryNegatives1969Charter MembersNegatives1969Funeral HomeNewspaper1961Guy Lombardo in HagerstownPhotograph and Negatives1951-2Kiwanis Stag PartyNegatives1947Membership Directory - Kiwanis Club of Suburban MagerstownBooklet2000Nale and BlokPhotograph1955Rose DayNegatives1955Sixth Annual Horse ShowBrochure1965Sixth Annual Horse ShowBrochure1965Sixth Annual Horse ShowBrochure1951Yalor: The Story of PFC Clyde Jacob Smith*Booklet1993Cpl. Arnold Dye obituaryNewspaper1951Death of Pvt. William Gordon FullerNewspaper1951Dath Of Dye Lighters Injured in KoreanNewspaper1951Names of MD Soldiers Killed in Korean WarDocument1951Manse of MD Soldiers Injured in KoreanMewspaper1951The Knights of Labor in the MD Coal Fields 1878-1882'1963Agreement - FairchildBooklet1954- 1954Agreement - Pangborn Corp Local 842 (3)Booklet1944 1954B AO Railroad PassCard1954- 1954Brochure Agreement - Pangborn Corp Local 842 (3)Photograph and | 30th AnniversaryRegativesImage: section of the |

| Labor | Constitution - UAW-CIO | Booklet | 1951 | x | |
|--------------------------------|--|--------------|---------------|---|---------------------------|
| Labor | Darktown Follies - Local 842 | Document | | x | |
| Labor | Holds Company Broke Promise | Newspaper | 1919 | | Maryland Pressed Steel |
| Labor | Labor Day Parade | Newspaper | 1919 | | |
| Labor | Labor Movement in Western Maryland Coal Fields | Document | | | |
| Labor | Labor newspaper "The Trainer" | Newspaper | 1948, 1951 | | |
| Labor | Local 842 Strike Against Fairchild (3) | Photograph | 1951 | x | |
| Labor | Maryland State Employment Service - 50th Anniversary | Brochure | 1983 | x | |
| Labor | Parade of Labor Unions | Photograph | | | |
| Labor | Proposed Contract - Pangborn | Brochure | 1968 | x | |
| Labor | The 842 Trainer | Newspaper | 1951 | x | |
| Labor | U.S. Motor Truck Company | Document | | | |
| Labor | Union Hall Local 842 (W. Franklin St.) | Photograph | | x | |
| Labor | United Fund Award Local 842 | Photograph | | x | |
| LaCrosse | Lowenbrau LaCrosse Club (2) | Booklet | 1983 | | |
| LaCrosse | Lowenbrau LaCrosse Club (3) | Booklet | 1982 | | |
| Ladies National Magazine (Box) | Ladies National Magazine | Manuscript | 1844 | x | |
| Lamps | Lard Oil Lamps | Document | | | |
| Lamps | Leitersburg Lamp and Tin War Manufacturing Company | Document | 1868 | | Incorporated |
| Land Patents | A List of Unpatented Certificates Ready for Patent | Newspaper | 1858 | | |
| Land Patents | Heisterborugh (2) | Document | 1784 | 4 | Gen. Daniel Heister |
| Land Patents | Land Patents of Washington County | Compact Disk | 201 | | Paul McDermott |
| Land Patents | Perrin's Luck | Document | 1789 | | John Perrin |
| Land Patents | Spriggs Delight | Document | 173: | 3 | |
| | | Compact Disk | 170 | | |
| | Turn Maria | | 201 | 7 | Paul McDermott |
| Land Patents | Tracy Maps | | | | |

| Land Patents | Tracy Maps | Compact Disk | 2017 | | Paul D. McDermott |
|---|--|--------------|--------------|---|--------------------------|
| Lane, William Preston | "Governor Lane at Home" (2) | Newspaper | 1966 | | |
| Lane, William Preston | "Prelude to Kitty Hawk" | Book | | | Fairchild Hiller Corp |
| Lane, William Preston | Inside Gov. Lane Residence | Photograph | | | |
| Lane, William Preston | Lane Takes Oath as Governor | Newspaper | 1947 | | |
| Lane, William Preston | Proposed name change for Chesapeake Bay Bridge | Newspaper | | | |
| Lane, William Preston | William Preston Lane obituary | Newspaper | 1938 | | |
| Lane, William Preston | William Preston Lane, Jr. obituary | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Lane, William Preston | William Preston Lane, Jr. obituary | Photograph | | | |
| Leadership Hagerstown | Commencement Announcement | Document | 1997- 98 | | |
| Leadership Hagerstown | Historic Chronology and Relationships - 1984-1999 | Manuscript | 2000 | | |
| Leadership Hagerstown | Leadership Hagerstown | Booklet | 1990 | | |
| Leadership Hagerstown | Leadership Hagerstown yearbooks | Booklet | | x | |
| Leadership Hagerstown | Leadership Hagerstown yearbooks | Booklet | | x | |
| | | Newspaper | 2016 | | 20 |
| Leadership Hagerstown Lee, Robert E. | Leadership Times "Arlington House and Its Associations: | Book | 2016 1932 | x | 30 years Civil War |
| | | Document | | | |
| Lee, Robert E. | "Financing Stratford" | Book | 1945 | x | Civil War |
| Lee, Robert E. | "Robert E. Lee - The West Pointer" | | 1932 | x | Civil War |
| Lee, Robert E. | "The Beloved General" | Booklet | 1926 | x | Civil War |
| Lee, Robert E. | Death of General Robert E. Lee | Drawing | 1870 | | Civil War |
| Lee, Robert E. | Exhibition of Lee Portraits | Booklet | 1946 | x | Civil War |
| Lee, Robert E. | General Orders from Lee | Document | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Lee, Robert E. | George Washington Birthplace National Monument | Booklet | 1941 | x | Civil War |
| Lee, Robert E. | New Jersey Day program | Document | 1946 | x | Civil War |
| Lee, Robert E. | Paintings of Kenmore | Postcard | | | Civil War |
| Lee, Robert E. | Portrait of Lee | Postcard | | | Civil War |

| Lee, Robert E. | Robert E. Lee & Jefferson Davis portraits | Mixed Material | 1961 | | Civil War |
|--------------------|--|----------------|---------------|---|-------------------------|
| Lee, Robert E. | Robert E. Lee to Custis Lee | Letter | 1852 | | |
| Lee, Robert E. | Stratford Hall, Virginia | Booklet | 1939 | x | Civil War |
| Lee, Robert E. | The Army of Northern Virginia | Book | 1975 | х | |
| Lehman, Jacob Baer | Account books of expenses | Book | 1845- 51 | x | |
| Lehman, Jacob Baer | First National Bank of Hagerstown checks | Document | 1872- 1900 | x | Hagerstown Bank |
| Lehman, Jacob Baer | Promissory note and other legal documents | Document | 1818 | x | |
| Lehman, Jacob Baer | Receipt for warranty deed | Document | 1864 | x | |
| Lehman, Jacob Baer | Various receipts, deeds and other documents with signatures | Document | 1779- 1883 | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | "History of a C.S.A. Sharps Carbine" | Document | | | Civil War |
| Leitersburg, MD | Amy Martin | Photograph | | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | An Act to Incorporate the Town | Document | 1853 | | Archives of Maryland |
| Leitersburg, MD | Bicentennial Quilt | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Charles Itnyer | Photograph | | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Charles Lee Armour - Register | Newspaper | 1866 | | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Charles U. Leiter-Obituary | Document | 1900 | | Civil War |
| Leitersburg, MD | Contract of sale for land | Document | 1927 | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | David E. Miller | Photograph | | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Edgar Shoop | Photograph | | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Elmer and Jennie Kesselring | Photograph | | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Entertainment - Grammer School | Document | 1898 | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Ethel Stockslager | Photograph | 1928 | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Frank Myers | Photograph | | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | George E. Beckner photographs | Photograph | | | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Hamilton B. Bell | Newspaper | 1930 | | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Jinkie Jinkins in Leitersburg | Newspaper | 1899 | | |

| | | | | | ÷ |
|--|---|------------|-------------|---|--------------------|
| Leitersburg, MD | Josephus Ground obituary | Newspaper | | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Lease agreement for house | Document | 1890 | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Ledger of Dr. J.H. Wishards | Document | 1920- 23 | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Leitersburg Band | Photograph | | | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Leitersburg Circulating Library Association document + Births and Deaths | Book | 1891 | х | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Leitersburg Grange - 60th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1980 | | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Leitersburg Lamp & Tin Ware Company | Manuscript | 2008 | | Zuriel Swope |
| Leitersburg, MD | Leitersburg Residents obituaries | Newspaper | | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Leitersburg Ruritan Club - 50th Anniversary | Booklet | 2005 | | |
| Leitersburg, MD | MD Surety & Trust Company | Photograph | | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | National Register of Historic Places | Document | 2002 | | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Poem about Leitersburg visit | Newspaper | 1932 | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | PTA Celebrates Last Anniversary | Newspaper | 1970 | | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Ray Barnhart | Photograph | | х | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Rexford B. Hartle political ad | Newspaper | | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Ross Barnhart | Photograph | | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Roy Miner | Photograph | | х | |
| Leitersburg, MD | Sara, Cora, Nora and Laura Miller | Photograph | | x | |
| Leitersburg, MD | School Class Picture | Photograph | 1923 | | |
| Leitersburg, MD | St. Paul's Lutheran Church | Document | | | Rev. Victor Miller |
| Leitersburg, MD | Walking Tour | Document | | | Merry Stinson |
| Leitersburg, MD | Leitersburg Band | Photograph | 1912 | х | |
| Lewis, David John | Speaker at Memorial | Newspaper | 1928 | | Funkstown, MD |
| Lewis, David John | The Country's View of David J. Lewis | Document | 1928 | x | |
| Lilley, David A., Papers (file drawer) | David A. Lilley papers (full file drawer) | ХХ | | | |
| Lincoln School | PTA Officers and Schedule | Brochure | 1942- 43 | x | |

| | | - | | | |
|------------------|--|------------------|-------------|---|-----------------|
| Lincoln School | School Bulletin | Brochure | 1944- 45 | x | |
| Lincoln, Abraham | "Abraham Lincoln and Pennsylvania" | Brochure | 1977 | | Civil War |
| Lincoln, Abraham | "Assassination of the President" | Newspaper | 1865 | х | Civil War |
| Lincoln, Abraham | "From His Own Words and Contemporary Accounts" | Booklet | 1956 | | Civil War |
| Lincoln, Abraham | "Lincoln Sesquicentennial" | Booklet | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Lincoln, Abraham | "Lincoln the Leader" | Magazine Article | 1909 | x | Civil War |
| Lincoln, Abraham | "The Great Emancipator" | Booklet | 1956 | | Civil War |
| Lincoln, Abraham | "The Year was 1856" | Document | 1956 | | Civil War |
| Lincoln, Abraham | Abraham Lincoln - Self Made in America | Booklet | 2008 | | |
| Lincoln, Abraham | Abraham Lincoln, duplicate of original photo | Photograph | 1865 | x | Civil War |
| Lincoln, Abraham | Copyright 1901, by M.P. Rice | Photograph | | | Civil War |
| Lincoln, Abraham | Death of Abraham Lincoln | Newspaper | 1865 | x | Civil War |
| Lincoln, Abraham | Engraving of Abraham Lincoln | Drawing | 1865 | | Civil War |
| Lincoln, Abraham | Ford's Theatre | Booklet | 1969 | x | Civil War |
| Lincoln, Abraham | Ford's Theatre | Booklet | 1969 | x | Civil War |
| Lincoln, Abraham | Life Story of Lincoln - People's National Bank | Booklet | 1909 | х | Waynesboro, PA |
| Lincoln, Abraham | Lincoln at Antietam | Booklet | | | John W. Schildt |
| Lincoln, Abraham | Lincoln in Annapolis | Book | 2009 | | |
| Lincoln, Abraham | Lincoln Portrait on silk | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Lincoln, Abraham | Memories of President Lincoln (Walt Whitman) | Booklet | | | |
| Lincoln, Abraham | The Assassination of Abraham Lincoln | Book | 1965 | x | Civil War |
| Little Heiskell | "Little Heiskell finds a relative" | Document | | | |
| Little Heiskell | "Little Heiskell Hagerstown Sign" | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| Little Heiskell | "No. 1 Citizen" | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Little Heiskell | 111 Years of Sentry Duty | Newspaper | 1937 | x | |
| Little Heiskell | A Bicentennial Salute to Hagerstown's Own | Booklet | 1976 | x | |

| | | • | | | |
|-----------------|--|------------|-------------|---|-----------|
| Little Heiskell | Annapolis man descendant of creator of city's symbol | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Little Heiskell | Bicentennial Salute to Little Heiskell | Document | 1976 | | |
| Little Heiskell | Charles M. Heiskell, A Hero of the Alamo | Document | 1977 | | |
| Little Heiskell | Early Heiskells and Hyskells | Document | 1958 | | |
| Little Heiskell | Little Heiskell | Photograph | | | |
| Little Heiskell | Little Heiskell letters | Booklet | 1971 | x | |
| Little Heiskell | Souvenir Program of City Hall Dedication | Document | 1940 | | |
| Living History | "John Brown Viewed Again in Raid's Re-Enactment" | Newspaper | 1958 | | Civil War |
| Living History | "Keeping History Alive" | Newspaper | 1960 | | Civil War |
| Living History | 1st Virginia Cavalry | Document | | | Civil War |
| Living History | 2nd MD Infantry Regiment | Document | | | Civil War |
| Living History | 4th MD Battery, CS | Document | | | Civil War |
| Living History | 4th MD Confederate membership card | Document | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Living History | Civil War Re-enactments | Photograph | 1956- 59 | x | |
| Living History | Civil War ReEnactments at Hagerstown Home Show | Photograph | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Living History | Civil War ReEncactments | Photograph | 1958 | | Civil War |
| Living History | Co. H. First MD Infantry, CS | Document | | | Civil War |
| Living History | Didson's South Mountain House (3) | Document | | | Civil War |
| Living History | Hagerstown Civil War Roundtable, Funkstown Firehall | Photograph | 1958 | | Civil War |
| Living History | History of the Old German Artillery | Document | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Living History | John Brown Centennial Observance | Photograph | 1958 | | Civil War |
| Living History | Living History, Inc. letter | Letter | 1961- 63 | | Civil War |
| Living History | R.U. Darby Unit at Antietam Battlefield | Photograph | | x | |
| Living History | Sayler's Creek State Battlefield Park | Photograph | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Living History | Sharpsburg Rifles, Civil War Unit membership card | Card | | | Civil War |
| Living History | Veterans' Day Parade | Photograph | 1959 | | Civil War |
| | | | 1959 | | |

| | | | | - | |
|----------------------------------|--|----------------|---------------|---|-----------|
| Living History | Washington County's Confederate Artillery Unit (2) | Photograph | 1959 | x | |
| Living History | Westmoreland Rifles | Document | | | Civil War |
| Lock 33 | Armored Train | Document | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Lock 33 | Harpers Ferry Bridges | Document | | | |
| Lock 33 | Historical Structure Report - The Stone House | Manuscript | 1980 | | NPS |
| Lock 33 | Salty Dog Historical Trail | Brochure | | | |
| Lock 33 | Shenandoah River Lock | Book | 1862 | | Civil War |
| Lock 33 | Song History - Salty Dog Blues | Manuscript | 1990 | | |
| Lonaconing, MD | "A Tour of Lonaconing" | Document | 1962 | | |
| Lonaconing, MD | "Coal Mining in the Georges Creek Valley" | Document | | | |
| Lonaconing, MD | "The History of Lonaconing" | Document | 1962 | | |
| Lonaconing, MD | "Westernport and Lonaconing before WW II | Newspaper | 1996 | | |
| Lonaconing, MD | Adjutant General's Office | Letter | 1880 | x | |
| Lonaconing, MD | Annual Report of the Adjutant General of MD; List of Soldiers' Names | Book | 1882 | x | |
| Lonaconing, MD | D & O Railroad ticket book | Mixed Material | 1889 | x | |
| Lonaconing, MD | Ezra F. Bowman & Company | Receipt | 1895 | x | |
| Lonaconing, MD | Lefty Grove - Blue Ridge League | Document | 2004 | | |
| Lonaconing, MD | Lefty Grove MVP Trophy | Newspaper | 2004 | | |
| Lonaconing, MD | Lonaconing Stack (2) | Document | 2000 | | |
| Lonaconing, MD | MD National Guard | Brochure | 1881 | x | |
| Lonaconing, MD | Name, Residence and Rank of 24 men | Document | | x | |
| Lonaconing, MD | Roll of Watkins Rifles of Lonaconing | Document | | x | |
| Lonaconing, MD | U.S. Reply Postal Card | Document | 1900 | x | |
| Londontown Manufacturing Company | Behind the Seams | Booklet | 1973- 1976 | x | |
| Long Meadow | "1764: Henry Bouquet's March Through Beaver County" | Newsletter | 1979 | | |
| Long Meadow | "The Houses on the Long Meadows" | Document | | | |

| Long Meadow | Apartments | Photograph | 1959 | | x | |
|---------------------------|---|------------------|-------------|-----|---|-----------------------|
| Long Meadow | Haldimand Papers (Shelf List) | Document | | | | |
| Long Meadow | Long Meadow Remembered | Booklet | | | | |
| Long Meadow | Long Meadows home | Newspaper | 1979 | | | |
| Long Meadow | Shopping Center | Photograph | 1959 | | x | |
| Long Meadow | The Young Farm | Postcard | 1911 | | | |
| Long Meadow | Wife of Henry Clay (Lucretia Hart) | Manuscript | 1907 | | | Blue Mountain Mag. |
| Loudoun Co., VA | Come to Church - Lutheran Churches | Document | | | х | Lovettsville VA |
| | | Receipt | | | | |
| Loudoun Co., VA | Union Cemetery Co. | | 1 | 954 | Х | Lovettsville VA |
| Loudoun Co., VA | "Hillsboro: Memories of a Mill Town" | Booklet | 1976 | | | |
| Loudoun Co., VA | "Loudoun Co. and the Civil War" | Booklet | 1961 | | | Civil War |
| Loudoun Co., VA | "Southern Miscellanies" | Booklet | 1919 | | x | |
| Loudoun Co., VA | "The Story of Purcellville" | Booklet | 1977 | | | |
| Loudoun Co., VA | John Mobberly | Photograph | | | | Civil War |
| Loudoun Co., VA | John W. Mobberly - Renegade | Newspaper | 1960 | | | David H. Brown |
| Loudoun Co., VA | Loudoun Co. Churches of the Civil War Era | Calendar | 1992 | | | Civil War |
| Loudoun Co., VA | Map of Loudoun County | Мар | 1972 | | x | |
| Loudoun Co., VA | Peacher's Mill | Document | | | | |
| Loudoun Co., VA | Renace Painter recalls | Newspaper | 2003 | | | |
| Loudoun Co., VA | Thomas Balch Library | Brochure | | | | |
| Loudoun Co., VA | Tourism Brochures | Brochure | | | | |
| Loudoun Co., VA | Washington and Old Dominion Railroad | Magazine Article | 1964 | | | |
| Loudoun Co., VA | Waterford, VA | Manuscript | 1980 | | | |
| Lyric Club | Lyric Club recital | Document | | | x | |
| Lyric Club | Various concert programs | Document | 1921- 24 | | | |
| Mack Trucks (file drawer) | Mack Trucks | хх | | | | |

| | | | | * |
|---|---|--|--|--|
| "Adventure in Lines of Silver" (2) | Document | | | |
| "Medicine in Mexico" | Magazine Article | 1968 | | |
| "Medicine's New Fountain of Youth" | Magazine Article | 1966 | | |
| "Pioneer of the Mexican Steriod industry" | Booklet | 1973 | | |
| "Producing Hormones from Mexican Plants" | Magazine Article | | | |
| German magazine, photo of Marker | Manuscript | 1974 | | |
| Marker discovers new arthritis aid | Newspaper | 1949 | | |
| Russell E. Marker obituary | Newspaper | 1995 | | |
| Silver Collection of Marker | Magazine Article | 1969 | | |
| Various newspaper and magazine articles on progesterone | Magazine Article | 1960s | | |
| Our National Flag | Brochure | 1960 | x | |
| Charles B. Line & Cora M. Clark | Document | 189 | х 95 | Rev. Charles A. Hoy |
| George Frederick Zeigler and Thelma Eshleman | Document | 1928 | | |
| Local marriage records in Franklin Co., PA, Frederick, and Allegany Cos, MD and Shelby Co, Kentucky | Document | | | |
| Marriage - Turner O. Holler - Sadie M. Conrad | Document | 1915 | | |
| Marriage certificate | Document | 1890 | | Franklin Co., PA |
| Marriage Certificate - John N. Kane & Margaret A. Boyce | Document | 1948 | | |
| Marriage certificate, Boonsboro | Document | 1852 | | |
| Marriage License, Frederick Co. | Document | 1891 | x | |
| Marriage Licenses, Washington Co. | Document | 1857- 1928 | x | |
| Mr. & Mrs. George Haller - 70th anniversary | Newspaper | 1961 | | |
| Nannie Irene Athey to Clarence Fletcher | Card | 1937 | x | |
| Nevin Smith - Elizabeth F. Menges | Photograph | 193 | x | |
| Order of Marriage | Brochure | 192 | x | Reformed Church |
| Robert E. Zeigler and Ruth B. Gossard | Document | 1909 | | |
| Washington County Marriages 1941-49 | Compact Disk | | | |
| | "Medicine in Mexico" "Medicine's New Fountain of Youth" "Pioneer of the Mexican Steriod industry" "Producing Hormones from Mexican Plants" German magazine, photo of Marker Marker discovers new arthritis aid Russell E. Marker obituary Silver Collection of Marker Various newspaper and magazine articles on progesterone Our National Flag Charles B. Line & Cora M. Clark George Frederick Zeigler and Thelma Eshleman Local marriage records in Franklin Co., PA, Frederick, and Allegany Cos., MD and Shelby Co., Kentucky Marriage - Turner O. Holler - Sadie M. Conrad Marriage certificate Marriage certificate, Boonsboro Marriage License, Frederick Co. Marriage Licenses, Washington Co. Mr. & Mrs. George Haller - 70th anniversary Nannie Irene Athey to Clarence Fletcher Nevin Smith - Elizabeth F. Menges Order of Marriage Order of Marriage Robert E. Zeigler and Ruth B. Gossard | *Adventure in Lines of Silver" (2) *Medicine in Mexico* *Medicine's New Fountain of Youth* *Pioneer of the Mexican Steriod industry* Producing Hormones from Mexican Plants* German magazine, photo of Marker German magazine, photo of Marker Marker discovers new arthritis aid Marker discovers new arthritis aid Russell E. Marker obituary Silver Collection of Marker Various newspaper and magazine articles on progesterone Our National Flag Our National Flag Charles B. Line & Cora M. Clark George Frederick Zeigler and Thelma Eshleman Local marriage records in Franklin Co., PA, Frederick, allegany Cos., MD and Shelby Co., Kentucky Marriage certificate Marriage certificate - John N. Kane & Margaret A. Bocument Marriage certificate, Boonsboro Marriage License, Frederick Co. Marriage License, Frederick Co. Marriage License, Washington Co. Marriage License, Washin | *Adventure in Lines of Silver" (2) *Medicine in Mexico" *Medicine in Mexico" Magazine Article *Pioneer of the Mexican Steriod industry' Producing Hormones from Mexican Plants' Magazine Article Producing Hormones from Mexican Plants' Magazine Article Manuscript Producing Hormones from Mexican Plants' Marker discovers new arthrits aid Marker discovers new arthrits aid Marker discovers new arthrits aid Marker discovers new arthrits aid Marker discovers new arthrits aid Massell E. Marker obituary Marker discovers new arthrits aid Magazine Article Silver Collection of Marker Magazine Article Silver Collection of Marker Magazine Article Decument Charles B. Line & Cora M. Clark Charles B. Line & Cora M. Clark Cournent Marriage rectificate Jocument Marriage certificate Jocument Marriage certificate Jocument Marriage Certificate Jocument Marriage Licenses, Washington Co. Marriage Licen | "Adventure in Lines of Silver" (2)Magazine Article Magazine Article Pioneer of the Mexican Steriod industry"Magazine Article Booklet1966Image 1"Nedicine's New Fountain of Youth"Booklet1973Image 11"Pioneer of the Mexican Steriod industry"Booklet1973Image 11"Broducing Hormones from Mexican Plants"Manuscript197411German magazine, photo of MarkerManuscript194911Russell E. Marker obituaryNewspaper199511Silver Collection of MarkerMagazine Article 1960196011Qur National FlagBrochure1960111Our National FlagDocument1928111George Frederick Zeigler and Thelma EshlemanDocument1915111Mariage certificateJohn N. Kane & Margaret A. BoyceDocument1948111Marriage Certificate - John N. Kane & Margaret A. BoyceDocument18621111Marriage License, Frederick Co.Document186311111Marriage License, Krederick Co.Document18631111111111111111111111111111111111111 <td< td=""></td<> |

| Martin Family | Abraham Martin of the Red Martin Book | Book | 2015 | | Luke Randolph |
|-----------------|--|------------------|---------------|---|------------------------|
| Martin, Luther | "Celebrated Attorney Couldn't Marry Widow" | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Martin, Luther | "Luther Martin woos the widow Hager" (journal) | Manuscript | 1969 | | |
| Martin, Luther | "Luther Martin" | Document | 1957,1 963 | | |
| Martin, Luther | "Modern Ingratitude" | Document | 1959 | | |
| Martin, Luther | "The Man and the Lawyer" | Document | 1958 | | |
| Martin, Luther | "The Part of Luther Martin in Building the Constitution" | Document | | | |
| Martin, Luther | "Two Great Men from Baltimore" | Document | 1963 | | |
| Martin, Luther | Letter from Luther Martin with signature | Letter | 1818 | х | |
| Martin, Luther | Pen and Ink drawing of Luther Martin | Drawing | | | |
| Martin, Luther | Proposed marriage to Jonathan Hager, Jr.'s widow | Document | 1968 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | "A Jamaican Invasion in WV" (2) | Magazine Article | 1988 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | "Old Berkeley Distillery restored" | Newspaper | 1971 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | \$20,000 donated to save Belle Boyd House | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | 70 Years Growth | Newspaper | 1911 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | A Plan to Halt Slavery by Steve French | Document | 2007 | | Charles J. Faulkner |
| Martinsburg, WV | Battle at Martinsburg by Steve French | Newspaper | 2002 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Battle of Martinsburg by Steve French | Manuscript | 2006 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Belle Boyd House | Brochure | | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Boyd, Belle | Newspaper | 1896 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Captain William F. Maulsby obit | Newspaper | 1908 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Federal Court and Post Office | Postcard | | x | |
| Martinsburg, WV | First Manassas by M.J. Billmyer | Newspaper | 1906 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | General Resources at Martinsburg Public Library | Document | | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Geographical map of Martinsburg area (2) | Мар | | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Grave Sites - Generals Morgan, Stephens, and Darke | Newspaper | 1900 | | Civil War |

| Martinsburg, WV | Historic Boydville Mansion | Newspaper | 1970 | | |
|-----------------|--|------------------|-------------|---|---------------|
| Martinsburg, WV | Historic Properties of Martinsburg | Brochure | 1994 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Home of General Adam Stephen | Newspaper | 1966- 71 | | Civil War |
| Martinsburg, WV | John Q.A. Nadenbousch | Photograph | | | Civil War |
| Martinsburg, WV | Martinsburg High School - The Orange and Black | Booklet | 1937 | x | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Newton D. Baker VA Hospital | Postcard | | x | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Reminescence of Martinsburg from 1847 | Newspaper | 1886 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Reunion of Ex-Confederates - Martinsburg Statesman | Newspaper | 1890 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Rev. J.W. Duffey Recalls Thrilling Episode in 1864 | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Saving of Faulkner Home | Magazine Article | 1894 | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | The Story of Interwoven | Booklet | | x | Hosiery |
| Martinsburg, WV | Tourism map | Мар | | | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Tuscarora Presbyterian Church | Postcard | | x | |
| Martinsburg, WV | High School Class (1949) 25th Reunion | Booklet | 1974 | х | |
| Martinsburg, WV | Martinsburg vs. Hagerstown | Document | 1946 | х | Football |
| Martinsburg, WV | Franklin Charles Thomas, Sr. | Book | 1948 | х | The Insulator |
| Maryland | "A Cook's Tour of Baltimore: | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland | "Great Moments in MD's History" | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland | "Is this our heritage?" | Document | 1968 | | |
| Maryland | A Guide to Maryland | Manuscript | 1977 | x | |
| Maryland | Annapolis - 200th Anniversary | Booklet | 1908 | x | |
| Maryland | Bendex Beam | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland | Bicentennial Time Capsule | Brochure | 1976 | | |
| Maryland | Chesapeake & Delaware Canal | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland | Chesapeake & Delaware Canal | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland | Flags and Seals of Maryland and of the U.S. | Booklet | 1975 | x | |
| | 1 | I | 1 | I | 1 |

| Maryland | Fort McHenry | Brochure | 1952 | | |
|----------|---|----------------|------|---|----------------------|
| Maryland | Fort Washington | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland | Geography of MD | Booklet | 1966 | | |
| Maryland | Government House in Annapolis | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland | Guide to Civil War Places and People | Booklet | 1965 | | Civil War |
| Maryland | Historic State House | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland | Letter from James R. Randall (copy) | Letter | 1898 | | |
| Maryland | Maryland at a Glance | Booklet | | x | J. Millard Tawes |
| Maryland | Maryland Military Monuments | Мар | 1998 | | |
| Maryland | Maryland My Maryland | Document | | x | Howard E. Ankeney |
| Maryland | MD At A Glance | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland | MD Bicentennial Trail Map | Мар | | | |
| Maryland | MD's Flag, Seal, Song Flower, Bird and Tree | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland | MD's Silver Service | Booklet | 1962 | | |
| Maryland | MD's State House of 1676 | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland | Nature Trail | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland | Naval Proving Ground | Booklet | 1961 | | |
| Maryland | Official MD Symbols (2) | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland | Old Wye Church - Talbot Co. | Booklet | 1954 | x | |
| Maryland | St. Mary's City | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland | Star Spangled Banner Flag House & Museum | XX | | | |
| Maryland | State of Maryland (emblem) (2) | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Maryland | The House Cover - Point Lookout, by Gerald J. Sword | Book | 1976 | x | |
| Maryland | The Maryland Idea | Booklet | 1963 | x | Joseph F. Read |
| Maryland | The Maryland Inn | Document | | x | |
| Maryland | Various Bicentennial brochures | Brochure | | | |
| | 1 | I | 1 | | 1 |

| 1 | | | | 2 |
|--|---|--|--|--|
| Various brochures on State Flag and Seal | Brochure | | | |
| Various tourism brochures | Brochure | | | |
| Various tourism brochures for Baltimore | Brochure | | | |
| What Do You Know About Maryland | Booklet | 1951 | x | Theodore R. McKeldin |
| World's Champion Cradler | Postcard | | | |
| "Albert Norman Ward 1871-1935" | Booklet | 1935 | | |
| "Anna Ella Carroll" + obituary | Document | 1956 | | |
| "Anna Ella Carroll" + obituary | Document | 1957 | | |
| "Brent, Carroll, Frietschie and Patterson" | Document | 1970 | | |
| "Edwin Booth" | Document | | | |
| "Jacob Lumbrozo" | Document | 1961 | | |
| "Margaret Brent and Patty Cannon" | Document | 1970 | | |
| "Stephen Decatur's Eastern Shore Heritage" | Document | 1961 | | |
| "The Four Generations of Henry Hooper" | Document | | | |
| "The Judicial Career of Samuel Chase" | Document | | | |
| "The Peale Family" | Document | | | |
| A Presidential Message on Physical Fitness | Magazine Article | 1961 | | JFK |
| Barbara Fritchie | Manuscript | | | |
| Biographies of Marylanders | Magazine Article | 1953 | | |
| Colonel William Richardson | Document | 1970 | | |
| Edgar Allen Poe | Manuscript | | | |
| Elisabeth Patterson and Jerome Bonaparte | Document | | | |
| Harden Arnold - Richard H. Arnold | Newspaper | 1926 | | |
| Henry Winter Davis | Magazine Article | 1961 | | Civil War |
| John Eager Howard | Newspaper | | | |
| John Woodland Crisfield | Document | 1961 | | |
| | Various tourism brochures Various tourism brochures for Baltimore What Do You Know About Maryland World's Champion Cradler "Albert Norman Ward 1871-1935" "Anna Ella Carroll" + obituary "Anna Ella Carroll" + obituary "Anna Ella Carroll, Frietschie and Patterson" "Edwin Booth" "Jacob Lumbrozo" "Margaret Brent and Patty Cannon" "Stephen Decatur's Eastern Shore Heritage" "The Four Generations of Henry Hooper" "The Peale Family" A Presidential Message on Physical Fitness Barbara Fritchie Biographies of Marylanders Colonel William Richardson Edgar Allen Poe Elisabeth Patterson and Jerome Bonaparte Harden Arnold - Richard H. Arnold Henry Winter Davis John Eager Howard | Various brochures on State Flag and Seal Brochure Various tourism brochures for Baltimore Brochure What Do You Know About Maryland Booklet What Do You Know About Maryland Postcard World's Champion Cradler Booklet "Albert Norman Ward 1871-1935" Booklet "Anna Ella Carroll" + obituary Document "Anna Ella Carroll" + obituary Document "Brent, Carroll, Frietschie and Patterson" Document "Lacob Lumbrozo" Document "Jacob Lumbrozo" Document "Margaret Brent and Patty Cannon" Document "Stephen Decatur's Eastern Shore Heritage" Document "The Four Generations of Henry Hooper" Document "The Judicial Career of Samuel Chase" Document "The Peale Family" Magazine Article Barbara Fritchie Manuscript Biographies of Marylanders Document Colonel William Richardson Document Edgar Allen Poe Manuscript Elisabeth Patterson and Jerome Bonaparte Document Harden Arnold - Richard H. Arnold Newspaper Henry Winter Davis Magazine Article <td>Various brochures on State Flag and SealBrochureVarious tourism brochuresBrochureVarious tourism brochures for BaltimoreBrochureWhat Do You Know About MarylandBooklet1951World's Champion Cradler'Albert Norman Ward 1871-1935"Booklet'Anna Ella Carroll" + obituaryDocument'Anna Ella Carroll" + obituaryDocument'Anna Ella Carroll" + obituaryDocument'Brent, Carroll, Frietschie and Patterson'Document''acob Lumbrozo'Document''Action Booth'Document''Jacob Lumbrozo'Document''Stephen Decatur's Eastern Shore Heritage'Document''The Four Generations of Henry Hooper'Document'The Judicial Career of Samuel Chases'Document''The Peale Family'DocumentBarbara FritchieManuscriptBarbara FritchieMagazine ArticleBiographies of MarylandersDocumentColonel William RichardsonDocumentElisabeth Patterson and Jerome BonaparteDocumentHarden Arnold - Richard H. ArnoldNewspaperHenry Winter DavisMagazine ArticleJohn Eager HowardNewspaperJohn Eager HowardNewspaper</td> <td>Various brochures on State Flag and Seal Brochure Image: Seal of the seal of</td> | Various brochures on State Flag and SealBrochureVarious tourism brochuresBrochureVarious tourism brochures for BaltimoreBrochureWhat Do You Know About MarylandBooklet1951World's Champion Cradler'Albert Norman Ward 1871-1935"Booklet'Anna Ella Carroll" + obituaryDocument'Anna Ella Carroll" + obituaryDocument'Anna Ella Carroll" + obituaryDocument'Brent, Carroll, Frietschie and Patterson'Document''acob Lumbrozo'Document''Action Booth'Document''Jacob Lumbrozo'Document''Stephen Decatur's Eastern Shore Heritage'Document''The Four Generations of Henry Hooper'Document'The Judicial Career of Samuel Chases'Document''The Peale Family'DocumentBarbara FritchieManuscriptBarbara FritchieMagazine ArticleBiographies of MarylandersDocumentColonel William RichardsonDocumentElisabeth Patterson and Jerome BonaparteDocumentHarden Arnold - Richard H. ArnoldNewspaperHenry Winter DavisMagazine ArticleJohn Eager HowardNewspaperJohn Eager HowardNewspaper | Various brochures on State Flag and Seal Brochure Image: Seal of the seal of |

| | 1 | 1 | | r |
|---|--|--|---|---|
| Margaret Brent | Document | | | |
| Maryland's Top 100 Women | Book | 1999 | | |
| Samuel Chase 1741-1796 | Document | 1957 | | |
| Senator William Pinkney White | Newspaper | | x | |
| Sidney Lanier | Booklet | 1940 | x | |
| The Hopkins Family | Document | 1954 | | |
| William Edward Biederwolf | Document | | | |
| William Paca | Magazine Article | 1966 | | |
| William Paca | Document | | | |
| William Pinkney (2) | Manuscript | 1964 | | |
| William Smallwood | Document | 1957 | | |
| William Wirt | Document | | | |
| "Boundary Disputes Helped Shape Potomac Regionalism" | Magazine Article | 1991 | | |
| "Southern Boundary of MD" | Book | 1860 | x | |
| "The Fairfax Line" | Booklet | 1970 | | Morrison, Charles |
| Agreement Maryland - Virginia | Newspaper | 1927 | | |
| Boundary Line Between MD and Virginia | Мар | | | |
| Boundary Monuments on MD, PA, Delaware Borders | Booklet | 1951 | | |
| Calvert Family | Document | 1994 | | |
| Chesapeake Bay and Pimlico Sound | Мар | 1527 | | |
| Early Defense on MD and Virginia Borders | Document | 1939 | x | |
| Eastern U.S. | Мар | 1529? | | |
| Fairfax Line Monuments | Photograph | 1975 | | |
| Land - Skip of the Province of MD | Мар | 1666 | | |
| Mason and Dixon Line Monument Numbers | Document | | | |
| MD and Virginia - Disputes over boundaries | Document | 1964 | | |
| | Maryland's Top 100 Women Samuel Chase 1741-1796 Senator William Pinkney White Sidney Lanier The Hopkins Family William Edward Biederwolf William Paca William Paca William Paca William Smallwood William Smallwood William Wirt "Boundary Disputes Helped Shape Potomac Regionalism" "Southern Boundary of MD" "The Fairfax Line" Agreement Maryland - Virginia Boundary Line Between MD and Virginia Boundary Line Between MD and Virginia Boundary Monuments on MD, PA, Delaware Borders Calvert Family Chesapeake Bay and Pimlico Sound Early Defense on MD and Virginia Borders Eastern U.S. Fairfax Line Monuments Land - Skip of the Province of MD Mason and Dixon Line Monument Numbers | Maryland's Top 100 Women Book Samuel Chase 1741-1796 Document Senator William Pinkney White Newspaper Sidney Lanier Document The Hopkins Family Document William Edward Biederwolf Magazine Article William Paca Document William Pinkney (2) Manuscript William Smallwood Document William Wirt Document "Boundary Disputes Helped Shape Potomac Magazine Article "Southern Boundary of MD" Booklet "Southern Boundary of MD" Booklet "The Fairfax Line" Map Agreement Maryland - Virginia Map Boundary Monuments on MD, PA, Delaware Borders Booklet Calvert Family Document Chesapeake Bay and Pimlico Sound Map Eastern U.S. Map Fairfax Line Monuments Photograph Fairfax Line Monuments Photograph Kape of the Province of MD Map Land - Skip of the Province of MD Map Mason and Dixon Line Monument Numbers Document | Margaret BrentBook1999Maryland's Top 100 WomenBook1999Samuel Chase 1741-1796Document1957Senator William Pinkney WhiteBooklet1940Sidney LanierDocument1954The Hopkins FamilyDocument1954William Edward BiederwolfDocument1966William PacaDocument1966William PacaDocument1967William SmallwoodDocument1957William SmallwoodDocument1957William WirtDocument1957"Boundary Disputes Helped Shape Potomac Regionalism"Magazine Article 19911991"Nother Boundary of MD"Booklet1970Agreement Maryland - VirginiaMap1227Boundary Line Between MD and VirginiaDocument1951Boundary Monuments on MD, PA, Delaware BordersBooklet1939Calvert FamilyDocument1927Eastern U.S.Aga1527Fairfax Line MonumentsMap1529?Fairfax Line KonumentsPhotograph1975Land - Skip of the Province of MDMap1666Map1666Map1666Map16661975 | Margaret Brent Book 1999 Maryland's Top 100 Women Book 1999 Samuel Chase 1741-1796 Document 1957 Senator William Pinkney White Newspaper Image: Comment 1940 x Sidney Lanier Booklet 1940 x The Hopkins Family Document 1954 Image: Comment William Edward Biederwolf Document 1966 Image: Comment William Paca Document 1966 Image: Comment William Pinkney (2) Manuscript 1964 Image: Comment William Smallwood Document 1957 Image: Comment William Smallwood Newspaper 1927 Image: Comment Southern Boundary of MD* Newspaper 19 |

| | 1 | 1 | | | |
|---------------------|---|------------|------|---|----------------------|
| Maryland Boundaries | MD and Virginia - Disputes over boundaries | Document | | | |
| Maryland Boundaries | MD and Virginia - Disputes over Fishing Rights | Document | | | |
| Maryland Boundaries | MD Boundary Disputes and Related Events | Booklet | 1974 | | Morrison, Charles |
| Maryland Boundaries | MD State Boundary Disputes | Document | 1964 | | |
| Maryland Boundaries | MD's Boundary Disputes | Document | 1955 | | |
| Maryland Boundaries | Original Boundaries of Province of MD | Document | | | |
| Maryland Boundaries | Physical Features of Maryland | Document | 1965 | | |
| Maryland Boundaries | Reapportionment and Redistricting in MD | Booklet | 1981 | | |
| Maryland Boundaries | Western Boundary of MD | Мар | | | |
| Maryland Counties | "A Closer Look at MD" | Document | 1967 | | |
| Maryland Counties | "Roaming Round MD" | Newspaper | 1932 | x | |
| Maryland Counties | "The Development of MD Counties" | Document | 1990 | | |
| Maryland Counties | Historical Development of Maryland's County Boundries | Document | | | |
| Maryland Counties | Prince George's Co tourism | Booklet | 1971 | | |
| Maryland Counties | The Counties of Maryland and Baltimore City | Book | 1968 | | |
| Maryland Education | "A Brief History of Education in MD" | Document | 1958 | | |
| Maryland Education | "Education in MD & Prince Georges County from 17th to 19th Centuries" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Education | "Public School Development in MD 1776-1875" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Education | "The Establishment of Education in MD" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Education | "The History of Education in MD" | Document | 1947 | x | |
| Maryland Education | "The History of MD State Teachers Association" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Education | Early Maryland Reading Habits | Document | 1964 | x | Dorothy B. Bayles |
| Maryland Education | Going to School - Then & Now in Maryland | Book | 2002 | | James F. Adomanis |
| Maryland Education | The Torch - Mount Airy High School (Senior Issue) | Booklet | 1949 | x | |
| Maryland Education | The University of Maryland offers you | Manuscript | 1951 | x | |
| Maryland Education | Track, Field and Games for County Meets | Booklet | 1938 | x | |

| | | | | | · |
|--------------------|--|------------------|-------------|---|----------------------|
| Maryland Germans | "A History of the Germania Club of Baltimore City" | Booklet | 1940 | x | |
| Maryland Germans | "Early German Settlements in Western MD" | Booklet | | x | |
| Maryland Germans | "German-American Families in MD" | Booklet | | x | |
| Maryland Germans | "Major German Settlements in MD" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Germans | "MD: Home to Thousands of Germans" | Booklet | 1980 | | |
| Maryland Germans | "The German Culture of Western MD" | Document | 1955 | | |
| Maryland Germans | "The Germans in Colonial MD" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Germans | "The Hessian Barracks in Frederick MD" | Booklet | 1989 | | |
| Maryland Germans | Bucks County, PA. Fraktur | Manuscript | 1998 | | Antiques |
| Maryland Germans | German Contribution to the Maryland Scene | Document | 1957 | | |
| Maryland Germans | German Immigrants to Baltimore | Book | 1982-84 | | The Report |
| Maryland Germans | Germans in Maryland History | Manuscript | 2002 | | |
| Maryland Germans | Gottlieb Mittelberger's Journey to Pennsylvania | Manuscript | 1750 | | |
| | | Manuscript | | | Mountain City |
| Maryland Germans | Hessian Barracks - Frederick | | 1989 | | Lodge |
| Maryland Germans | Hessians - Auxiliaries to the British Crown | Booklet | 1984 | | Revolutionary War |
| Maryland Germans | History of the Germans in Maryland, 25th Report | Booklet | 1942 | x | |
| Maryland Germans | J.F.D. Smyth in Frederick, 1776 | Magazine Article | | x | |
| Maryland Germans | Journal of the PA German Society | Booklet | 1980- 86 | | |
| Maryland Germans | Quaint Idioms and Expressions | Booklet | 1939 | x | |
| Maryland Germans | Schneider family document | Negatives | | | |
| Maryland Germans | The Dietrich Fraktur Collections | Brochure | 1989 | | |
| Maryland Germans | The Germanic Heritage | Book | 1983 | | |
| Maryland Germans | The Influence of the Pennsylvania Dutch Settlers | Document | | | |
| Maryland Germans | The Palatine Immigrant issues | Booklet | 1984- 85 | | |
| Maryland Governors | "Albert Cabel Ritchie" | Document | 1961 | | |
| | | - | | | 1 |

| | 1 | Desument | | т | 1 |
|--------------------|---|------------|------|---|----------------------|
| Maryland Governors | "Governor Thomas H. Hicks and his role in the Civil War | Document | | | Civil War |
| Maryland Governors | "Governor Thomas H. Hicks" | Document | 1963 | | |
| Maryland Governors | "Horatio Sharpe" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Governors | "John Henry" | Document | 1961 | | |
| Maryland Governors | "The Life of Thomas Swann" | Document | 1963 | | |
| Maryland Governors | "Thomas H. Hicks, Saint or Sinner" | Document | 1963 | | |
| Maryland Governors | "Thomas Swann" | Document | 1965 | | |
| Maryland Governors | Christmas Cards from Governor Mandel (2) | Card | | x | |
| Maryland Governors | Francis John Thomas - might have been president | Newspaper | | | |
| Maryland Governors | Gov. Theodore R. McKeldin at Sharpsburg | Photograph | 1961 | x | |
| Maryland Governors | Gov. Theodore R. McKeldin Inaugural Address | Booklet | 1951 | х | |
| Maryland Governors | Horatio Sharp | Document | | | |
| Maryland Governors | Marvin Mandel | Photograph | 1969 | x | |
| Maryland Governors | Signed portrait of Marvin Mandel | Photograph | | | |
| Maryland Governors | Spiro T. Agnew | Photograph | | x | |
| Maryland Governors | Theodore McKeldin Family | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Maryland Governors | Theodore R. McKeldin | Negatives | | | |
| Maryland Governors | Vice President Spiro T. Agnew, inaugural program | Book | 1969 | x | |
| Maryland Governors | William T. Hamilton | Document | 1898 | | |
| Maryland Heights | B & O Bridge and Tunnel | Postcard | | x | Harpers Ferry, WV |
| Maryland Heights | C & O Canal Harpers Ferry | Postcard | | x | |
| Maryland Heights | County Cliffside Changed History | Newspaper | 1969 | | Civil War |
| Maryland Heights | David Stephey to James A. Wolfinger, Leitersburg, MD | Letter | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Maryland Heights | Diary of Capt. Henry Lord Page King, C.S.A. | Document | 1862 | | |
| Maryland Heights | From George Darrah - Camp Maryland Heights | Letter | 1862 | | |
| Maryland Heights | G.R. Parker autograph on rock | Newspaper | | | Civil War |

| nent | | |
|--------------------------|---|---|
| | | Civil War |
| | | CS |
| graph 1863 | 3 | Fort Duncan |
| graph 1970 | 0s | |
| nent | | |
| nent 1985 | 5 | Dennis E. Frye |
| ure 1982 | 2 | Civil War |
| et 1970 | 0 | Civil War |
| nent | | |
| paper 1862 | 2 x | Civil War |
| paper 1964 | 4 | Civil War |
| nent 1944 | 4 x | |
| etter 1993 | 3 | |
| et 1986 | 6 | |
| nent 199 ⁷ | 1 | |
| ure 1987 | 7 | |
| etter 1998 | 8 | |
| nent | | |
| ard 1908 | 8 x | |
| nent | | |
| nent 1962 | 2 | |
| nent | | |
| 1934 | 4 x | |
| et 1983 84 | 3- | George Washington |
| nent 1976 | 6 | |
| 186 | 7 x | |
| | 186 raph 197 ent 197 ent 198 re 198 re 198 re 198 t 197 ent 197 ent 198 aper 186 aper 198 ent 199 t 198 ent 199 re 198 ent 199 rd 199 ent 199 ent 199 ent 190 ent 190 ent 190 ent 190 ent 190 ent 190 ent 193 t 193 t 193 t 193 t 193 ent 197 | 1863 raph 1970s ent 1970s ent 1985 re 1982 t 1970 ent 1982 t 1970 ent 1982 t 1970 ent 1970 aper 1862 x aper 1964 x ent 1944 x tter 1993 |

| Maryland History | Census of Governments | Booklet | 1957 | | |
|------------------|--|------------|-------|---|---------------------------|
| Maryland History | Dept. of Justice in MD, WPA Inventory | Booklet | 1938 | | |
| Maryland History | Fort McHenry | Booklet | 1929 | x | |
| Maryland History | Fort Washington | Brochure | 1957 | | |
| Maryland History | Great Moments in MD's History (4) | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland History | Historic MD Paintings | Postcard | | | |
| Maryland History | Historical Voyage recreated | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| | | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland History | Hospital for the women of Maryland | | 1922 | х | Baltimore City |
| | | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland History | I Didn't Know That | | 1973 | Х | |
| Maryland History | Index to Cecil Co., MD Wills | Booklet | 1981 | | |
| Maryland History | Inside Maryland | Manuscript | 1986 | x | Washington Co. History |
| Maryland History | John Thomas Scharf | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| Maryland History | Know Your Own State (2) | Booklet | 1925 | x | |
| Maryland History | Maryalnd Symbols by Mary Michael | Book | 1982 | | |
| Maryland History | Maryland - The Last Thousand Years | Booklet | 2001 | | |
| Maryland History | Maryland Old Home Week | Postcard | 1907 | x | |
| Maryland History | Maryland Stampless Envelopes | Envelope | 1800s | | |
| Maryland History | Maryland State House | Booklet | 1984 | | |
| Maryland History | Marylanders Once Denied Vote for Governor | Newspaper | 1970 | | |
| Maryland History | MD Day Observance | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Maryland History | MD Dept. of Forest and Parks | Document | 1968 | | |
| Maryland History | MD Historical Society | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland History | MD History Notes | Document | 1969 | | |
| Maryland History | MD Monthly Magazine | Manuscript | 1907 | x | |
| Maryland History | MD State House as our National Capitol 1783-1784 | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland History | MD Tercentenary 1634-1934 | Booklet | 1934 | x | |

| | 1 | | | | ÷ |
|------------------|--|-----------|------|---|-------------------|
| Maryland History | MD Tercentenary Calendar | Calendar | 1934 | x | |
| Maryland History | MD Time Line History Chart | Document | 1966 | | |
| Maryland History | MD Times | Document | 1995 | | |
| Maryland History | MD, A State Rich in Charm, Tradition and Achievement | Booklet | 1939 | x | |
| Maryland History | MD, A Students' Guide to Localized History | Booklet | 1968 | | |
| Maryland History | MD, America in Miniature | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland History | MD, How Named | Document | | | |
| Maryland History | MD, My MD State Song | Document | | | |
| Maryland History | MD, Pertinent Facts Briefly Sketched | Booklet | 1931 | x | |
| Maryland History | MD's Fast Scenic Routes | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland History | Names of colonists on The Ark and The Dove | Document | | | |
| Maryland History | Official MD Symbols (2) | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland History | Old State House at St. Mary's City | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland History | Origin and History of the MD Flag | Document | | | |
| Maryland History | Poem about MD Soldier in Vietnam | Document | | | |
| Maryland History | Prince George's in the Past Lane | Document | | | |
| Maryland History | Songs by Vincent Godfrey Burns | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland History | State Flag | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Maryland History | Stewards of the Past | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland History | Tales of Catonsville | Booklet | 1942 | x | |
| Maryland History | The MD State Flower | Document | | | |
| Maryland History | The Old State House at Annapolis | Newspaper | 1902 | x | |
| Maryland History | The St. Mary's City Press | Booklet | | x | American Printing |
| Maryland History | The Story of MD (4) | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland History | The Story of MD's State Song | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland History | The Sun Almanac | Book | 1904 | x | |

| | | | | - | |
|------------------------------|--|------------------|---------------|---|------------------------|
| Maryland History | The U.S. Frigate Constellation | Document | 1961 | | |
| Maryland History | Tour of MD by Jinkie Jinkins | Newspaper | 1899 | | |
| Maryland History | Tourism Brochure (3) | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland History | When Annapolis was our nation's capitol | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland History | The State of Maryland (Composition) | Booklet | 1992 | | |
| Maryland History | Picturesque Scenery | Booklet | 1899 | х | Alleghany Mountains |
| Maryland History | Hospital for the Women of Maryland | Booklet | 1922 | х | Baltimore City |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Benjamin C. Lincoln Letter | Letter | 1862 | | C & O Canal |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Attack on Washington | Brochure | 2014 | | Civil War Trails |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Maryland - Virginia (Civil War) | Brochure | 2017 | | Civil War Trails |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Reminiscenes by Daniel H. Mowen | Manuscript | | | |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Civil War Trails | XX | 2012 | | |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Great Batatles of the Civil War | Booklet | 1963 | x | |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Facts about the Civil War | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "Attitudes and Actions of MD 1860-1861" | Document | 1960 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "Baltimore in the Civil War" | Document | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "Baltimore Riot Kept MD in Union?" | Magazine Article | 1961 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "Causes of the Civil War" | Document | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "Children During the Civil War" | Document | 1958 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "Government Control of the Baltimore Press" | Document | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "Governor Thomas H. Hicks and the Civil War" | Document | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "Harry Gilmor, Confederate Raider" | Document | 1963 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "Lee's Invasion of MD" | Document | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "MD and The Civil War" | Document | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "MD and the Civil War" | Document | 1959, 1965 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "MD and the Secession Movement" | Document | 1962 | | Civil War |

| Maryland History - Civil War | "MD: Seat of Dissension and Oppression" | Document | | C | Civil War |
|------------------------------|--|-----------|------|-----|-----------|
| Maryland History - Civil War | "MD's Choice in 1861" | Document | | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "MD's Part in the Civil War" | Document | | (| Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "MD's Role in the Civil War" | Document | 1958 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "MD's Stand on Civil War Issues" | Document | 1958 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "Our Women of the Sixties" | Booklet | 1963 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "The Baltimore Riot in 1861" | Document | | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "The Civil War" | Booklet | 1963 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "The Division of Sentiment in MD During the Civil War" | Document | 1959 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "The Middle State" | Document | | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "The Secession Movement in MD" | Document | | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "Three Southern MD Confederate Spies" | Document | 1958 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | "To Secede Or Not to Secede" | Document | | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | 1st Regiment MD Infantry Historical Record | Document | 1871 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | 2nd MD Light Artillery, C.S.A. | Document | | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | 2nd MD Light Artillery, C.S.A., Casualties | Document | 1990 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | A History of the Role Charles County Played in the Civil War | Booklet | | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Abe Lincoln's visit to Burkittsville | Newspaper | 1976 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Anecdotes of the Rebellion | Book | 1894 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Anslum Lynch Watts on Civil War Days | Booklet | 1990 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Appomattox | Newspaper | 1995 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Baltimore and the attack on the 6th Massachusetts Regiment | Booklet | 1961 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Battle of Front Royal | Brochure | 1962 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Blue & Gray Notes | Document | 1961 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Brazil Cemetery Contains Confederate Graves | Newspaper | 1975 | C | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Cavalry Division through MD & PA | Мар | 1862 | x (| Civil War |

| Maryland History - Civil War | Chronology of Battles and Skirmishes | Booklet | 1959 | х | |
|------------------------------|--|------------------|------|---|-----------|
| Maryland History - Civil War | Civil War Antisepsis and Infection | Magazine Article | 1995 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Civil War Bicentennial Exhibition at Museum | Brochure | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Civil War Centennial, Williamsport Day | Document | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Civil War clippings | Newspaper | 1864 | x | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Civil War Events in MD (4) | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Civil War Resources, Events and Issues in MD | Document | 1993 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Colonel James B. Smith's story | XX | 1917 | x | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Confederate Appropriation for Engineer Service | Document | 1983 | x | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Confederate Batteries Along the Potomac | Booklet | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Confederate Dead, Prisoners of War, Frederick, MD | Document | 1912 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Daisy Anderson, Civil War widow, obituary | Newspaper | 1998 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Despot's Heel on Talbot | Booklet | 1966 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Diary of Edgar A. Walters | Document | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Executive Order, Governor Hicks | Letter | 1861 | | |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Facts About the Civil War | Booklet | 1960 | x | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Field Officers' court papers | Document | 1865 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | From Macy to Macy from Camp near Frederick, MD | Letter | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | From William T. Rasin, First MD Cavalry CSA | Letter | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Furlough papers | Document | 1864 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Garrison-Lincoln-Tubman-Barton (Maryland Humanities) | XX | 2000 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | General Jesse Reno and The Flag | Manuscript | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | General Lee Special Orders | Document | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Horrors of Civil War by A.D. Snyder | Letter | 1875 | x | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | James F. Pearson's lost letter | Newspaper | | х | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Joseph Ridgeway - Hunley crew member | Document | 2004 | | |

| Maryland History - Civil War | Journal of the House of Delegates of MD | Document | 1861 | Civil War |
|------------------------------|---|------------------|-------------|-------------|
| Maryland History - Civil War | Journal of the Senate of MD | Document | 1861 | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Letter from Caroline Co., VA | Letter | 1863 | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Letter from Point Lookout, MD | Letter | 1863 | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Letter from Sharpsburg, MD | Letter | 1863 | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Letters of David L. Thompson | Letter | 1860s | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Letters Relating to the Secession Legislature of 1861 | Document | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Lincoln's visit to Army of the Potomac | Newspaper | 1862 | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | List of MD Volunteer Companies | Document | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Lt. General T.J. Jackson & Staff | Photograph | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Manassas: The Second Time Around | Document | 1988 | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Maryland Units in the Civil War | Document | | |
| Maryland History - Civil War | McCausland's Route | Мар | 1864 | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | McHenry Howard (CSA) | Document | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | McHenry Howard (CSA) | Document | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | MD Commemorates the Civil War Centennial | Booklet | 1961 | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | MD Historical Society leaflets, Civil War series | Document | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | MD Humanities; The Civil War | Manuscript | 1998 | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | MD Remembers: Guide to Historic Places and People | Booklet | 1963 | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Medal of Honor Account of Capt. Joseph F. Carter | Letter | | |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Medicine in MD During the Civil War | Magazine Article | 1979 | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Military Departments of PA and MD and Virginia | Мар | 1861 | x Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | New York soldier's letter | Letter | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | One of the Civil War's Most Daring Raids | Newspaper | 1958 | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Orders | Document | 1863- 65 | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Original Bridge at Bull Run | Photograph | 1929 | x Civil War |

| Maryland History - Civil War | Pension Plan - Benjamin A. Connor - Co. G, 1st Reg., PHB | Document | 1886 | | |
|------------------------------|--|-----------------------------|-------------|---|-----------|
| Maryland History - Civil War | Pictorial map of historic shrines and battlefields | Мар | 1961 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Point Lookout Prison Camp for Confederates | Booklet | 1976 | x | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Points Touched by Rebel Raid | Мар | 1864 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Proposed Ideas for various sites for plaques | Document | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Public Television series on The Civil War | Document | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Remains Lt. Johnson Orrick (CSA) disinterred | Newspaper | 1905 | | |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Report - Prisoners of War- Camp at Point Lookout, MD | Letter | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Report of Mg. Gen. P.H. Sheridan | Booklet | 1862- 66 | x | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Robert McCleery's Sword | Magazine Article | 1992 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Runaway Slave - request through I.L. McPhail (Provost Marshall) | Letter | 1862 | | |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Selected Reading List for Civil War Centennial | Booklet | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Sketches from Prison | Booklet | 1990 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Soldier's Memorial, Company L | Document | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Suppression and Control of MD 1861-1865 | Booklet | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | The Civil War At A Glance | Booklet | 1956 | x | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | The Confederate Veteran | Book | 1902 | x | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | The Death of Stonewall Jackson | Photograph and Negatives | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | The Rebel Invasion | Newspaper | 1862 | х | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | The Road to Gettysburg | Document | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Transportation papers | Document | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Trauma Surgery During the Civil War | Magazine Article | 1993 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Valley of History | Мар | | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Civil War | William Henry Perkins service (2) | Letter | 1896 | | Civil War |
| Maryland History - Colonial | "Architecture in Colonial MD" | Document | | | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | "Colonial Banking in MD 1790-1864" | Document | 1968 | | |

| "Colonial Education in MD" | Document | 1958 | | |
|---|--|--|---|--|
| "Colonial Furniture and Architecture" | Document | 1963 | | |
| "Cultural Aspects of Life in Early MD" | Document | | | |
| "early Monetary System in Colonial MD" | Document | | | |
| "Early Ports of Entry in Colonial MD" | Document | | | |
| "From Servant to Freeholder: Status Mobility" | Booklet | 1973 | | |
| "How People Lived in Colonial MD" | Document | 1966 | | |
| "Issuance of Paper Money in Colonial MD" | Document | 1970 | | |
| "La Cuisine of Colonial MD" | Document | 1960 | | |
| "MD 1634-1695" | Document | 1970 | | |
| "MD Kitchens in the Early 19th Century" | Document | 1958 | | |
| "Money in Pre-Revolutionary MD" | Document | | | |
| "The Origins of Protestantism in Colonial MD" | Document | | | |
| "The Provincial Convention 1774-1776" | Document | 1969 | | |
| "The Ridgely Family" | Document | | | |
| "Tools, Kitchen Appliances and Utensils" | Document | 1961 | | |
| "White Servitude in Early Colonial MD" | Document | | | |
| Beginning of Lord Baltimore's Plantation | Booklet | 1634 | | |
| Bound by God for Merryland | Booklet | 1671- 72 | | |
| Charter of Maryland | Booklet | 1632 | | |
| Charter of Maryland | Booklet | 1983 | | |
| Colonial Life | Booklet | 1935 | х | |
| Declaration of Lord Baltimore's Plantation | Booklet | 1633 | | |
| Development of Annapolis | Booklet | 1997 | | |
| Exiled Acadians in Maryland | Manuscript | 2000 | | |
| Exiled Acadians in MD | Document | | | |
| | "Colonial Furniture and Architecture" "Cultural Aspects of Life in Early MD" "early Monetary System in Colonial MD" "Early Ports of Entry in Colonial MD" "From Servant to Freeholder: Status Mobility" "How People Lived in Colonial MD" "Issuance of Paper Money in Colonial MD" "La Cuisine of Colonial MD" "MD 1634-1695" "MD Kitchens in the Early 19th Century" "Money in Pre-Revolutionary MD" "The Origins of Protestantism in Colonial MD" "The Provincial Convention 1774-1776" "The Ridgely Family" "Tools, Kitchen Appliances and Utensils" "White Servitude in Early Colonial MD" Beginning of Lord Baltimore's Plantation Bound by God for Merryland Charter of Maryland Colonial Life Declaration of Lord Baltimore's Plantation Development of Annapolis Exiled Acadians in Maryland | "Colonial Education in MD" Document "Colonial Furniture and Architecture" Document "Cultural Aspects of Life in Early MD" Document "early Monetary System in Colonial MD" Document "Early Ports of Entry in Colonial MD" Document "From Servant to Freeholder: Status Mobility" Booklet "How People Lived in Colonial MD" Document "Issuance of Paper Money in Colonial MD" Document "La Cuisine of Colonial MD" Document "MD 1634-1695" Document "MD Kitchens in the Early 19th Century" Document "Money in Pre-Revolutionary MD" Document "The Origins of Protestantism in Colonial MD" Document "The Ridgely Family" Document "The Ridgely Family" Document "The Ridgely Family" Document "Tools, Kitchen Appliances and Utensils" Document "White Servitude in Early Colonial MD" Document "Under of Maryland Booklet Bound by God for Merryland Booklet Charter of Maryland Booklet Colonial Life Booklet Decunent of Lord Baltimore's Plantation Boo | "Colonial Education in MD"1958"Colonial Furniture and Architecture"Document1963"Cultural Aspects of Life in Early MD"DocumentI"early Monetary System in Colonial MD"DocumentI"Early Ports of Entry in Colonial MD"Document1973"From Servant to Freeholder: Status Mobility"Document1966"How People Lived in Colonial MD"Document1960"Issuance of Paper Money in Colonial MD"Document1960"Issuance of Colonial MD"Document1960"MD 1634-1695"Document1960"MD 1634-1695"Document1958"Money in Pre-Revolutionary MD"Document1958"The Origins of Protestantism in Colonial MD"Document1969"The Ridgely Family"Document1969"The Ridgely Family"Document1969"White Servitude in Early Colonial MD"Document1969"The Ridgely Family"Document1969"The Ridgely Family"Document1961"White Servitude in Early Colonial MD"Document1861"Unit Richen Appliances and Utensils"Document1861"Unit Servitude in Early Colonial MD"Document1961"Colonial Jigo of for MerrylandBooklet1671-"Colonial Jigo of Lord Baltimore's PlantationBooklet1632Charter of MarylandBooklet1935Declaration of Lord Baltimore's PlantationBooklet1633Development of AnnapolisBooklet1997 <tr< td=""><td>"Colonial Education in MD"1958"Colonial Furniture and Architecture"Document1963"Cultural Aspects of Life in Early MD"DocumentImage: Colonial MD""early Monetary System in Colonial MD"DocumentImage: Colonial MD""Early Ports of Entry in Colonial MD"Document1973"From Servant to Freeholder: Status Mobility"Booklet1973"How People Lived in Colonial MD"Document1960"Issuance of Paper Money in Colonial MD"Document1960"La Cuisine of Colonial MD"Document1960"La Cuisine of Colonial MD"Document1970"MD 1634-1695"Document1970"MD Kitchens in the Early 19th Century"Document1958"The Origins of Protestantism in Colonial MD"Document1969"The Provincial Convention 1774-1776"Document1969"The Ridgely Family"Document19611"The Ridgely Family"Document19611"The Ridgely Family"Document19611"Tools, Kitchen Appliances and Utensils"Document16341Bound by God for MerrylandBooklet16341Bound by God for MerrylandBooklet1883.Colonial LifeBooklet1833Colonial LifeBooklet1633Colonial LifeBooklet1633Colonial LifeBooklet1633Colonial LifeBooklet1633</td></tr<> | "Colonial Education in MD"1958"Colonial Furniture and Architecture"Document1963"Cultural Aspects of Life in Early MD"DocumentImage: Colonial MD""early Monetary System in Colonial MD"DocumentImage: Colonial MD""Early Ports of Entry in Colonial MD"Document1973"From Servant to Freeholder: Status Mobility"Booklet1973"How People Lived in Colonial MD"Document1960"Issuance of Paper Money in Colonial MD"Document1960"La Cuisine of Colonial MD"Document1960"La Cuisine of Colonial MD"Document1970"MD 1634-1695"Document1970"MD Kitchens in the Early 19th Century"Document1958"The Origins of Protestantism in Colonial MD"Document1969"The Provincial Convention 1774-1776"Document1969"The Ridgely Family"Document19611"The Ridgely Family"Document19611"The Ridgely Family"Document19611"Tools, Kitchen Appliances and Utensils"Document16341Bound by God for MerrylandBooklet16341Bound by God for MerrylandBooklet1883.Colonial LifeBooklet1833Colonial LifeBooklet1633Colonial LifeBooklet1633Colonial LifeBooklet1633Colonial LifeBooklet1633 |

| Maryland History - Colonial | First Maryland State House | Brochure | | | |
|-------------------------------|--|------------|-------------|---|----------------------|
| Maryland History - Colonial | Frontier Forts, Northwestern Virginia 1754-1763 | Мар | | | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | History and Archaeology of Anne Arundel Co. | Booklet | 1995 | | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | History of Prince George's Co. 1695-1745 | Manuscript | 1960 | x | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | Influence of Geography on Colonies | Document | | | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | Lord Baltimore's Plantation in MD (1929 reprint) | Book | 1633 | | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | Maryland Tercentenary | Booklet | 1934 | x | Ark and Dove |
| Maryland History - Colonial | MD at the beginning | Booklet | 1984 | | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | Moving the Capitol to Annapolis (2) | Booklet | 1995 | | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | Olde Princess Anne Days | Document | 1976 | | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | Religious Movements in Colonial Maryland | Document | 1958 | | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | The Charter of Maryland, June 20, 1632 | Booklet | 1982 | | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | The Labadist Colony in MD | Booklet | 1899 | x | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | The Maryland Dove | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | The Maryland Dove | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | Voyage Unto Maryland by Fr. Andrew White | Booklet | 1633- 34 | | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | Fort Necessity National Battlefield | Brochure | 1964 | х | George Washington |
| Maryland History - Religion | "MD's Early Church Beginnings" | Document | 1961 | | |
| Maryland History - Religion | "Religion in 19th Century MD" | Document | | | |
| Maryland History - Religion | "The First Carmelite Convent in America" | Document | 1956 | | |
| Maryland History - Religion | "The Protestant Revolution in MD - 1689" | Document | | | |
| Maryland History - Religion | Maryland's Act of Religious Toleration | Manuscript | 1964 | x | |
| Maryland History - Religion | Mr. Gladstone and Maryland Toleration | Booklet | 1875 | x | |
| Maryland History - Religion | The Maryland Act of Religious Toleration | Booklet | 1949 | x | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Battle of Brandywine | Document | 1777 | | |
| | | XX | | | 1 |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Bi-Centennial Coin (Silver) | | 1976 | х | |

| | | Document | | | |
|-------------------------------|--|------------------|------|---|--|
| Maryland History - Revolution | Capt. Adam Ott's Company | Doodmont | 1777 | | |
| | | Document | | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Capt. Jacob Sarer's Company | Booklet | 1777 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Taxing of the American Colonies (Parliament) | | 1766 | х | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Battle of Brandywine | Document | 1777 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Captain Jacob Sarers' Company | Document | 1777 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Captain Adam Ott's Company | Document | 1777 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Declaration of Independence | Booklet | 1969 | х | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "Bicentennially Speaking" | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "Comments on Revolutionary MD" | Document | 1960 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "Company and Staff Officers of the 10th Regiment" | Document | 1970 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "Democracy and Class Conflict in MD 1760-1771" | Document | 1962 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "Economics, the Country Part and the Revolutionary Crisis" | Document | 1970 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "MD and Its Relation to the Continental Congresses" | Document | 1957 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "MD During the Revolution" | Document | | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "MD Preparing for the War" | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "MD's Maritime Contribution to the Revolutionary War" | Document | | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "MD's Military Efforts in Establishing American Independence" | Document | | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "MD's Military Participation in the Revolutionary War" | Document | 1957 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "MD's Part in Military Action of the Revolution" | Document | 1962 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "MD's Regiment in the Revolutionary War" | Document | 1963 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "MD's Viewpoint and Attitude Toward the American Revolution: | Document | 1957 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "Scarlet Fever General" | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "Social and Economic Conditions" | Document | 1964 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "The 13 Original Colonies: | Calendar | 1965 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "The Battle of Long Island and Smallwood's Marylanders" | Document | | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "The Revolution" | Magazine Article | | | |

| Maryland History - Revolution | "The Role of MD in the Revolution" | Document | | | |
|-------------------------------|--|------------------|------|---|--------------------------|
| Maryland History - Revolution | "Tories in MD and Their Attitudes" | Document | 1963 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | "Voting of the MD Delegates at the Constitutional Convention" | Document | 1970 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | 150th Anniversary of the Signing of the Declaration of Independence | Booklet | 1926 | x | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | American Revolution Bicentennial | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Battle of Kings Mountain Participants | Booklet | 1972 | x | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Bicentennial Crier | Document | 1976 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Bicentennial, Community Kick-Off | Document | 1975 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Church and Meeting-House before the Revolution | Magazine Article | | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Eve of American Revolution in Western MD 1763-1775 | Manuscript | 1988 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Jacob Spong | Document | 1818 | | Pension |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Kings Mountain | Book | 1955 | x | National Park Service |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Landmarks of the Revolutionary Era | Brochure | 1975 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Maryland Men who signed the Declaration of Independence | Booklet | 1967 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Maryland Men Who Signed The Declaration of Independence | Booklet | 1967 | x | Revolutionary War |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Maryland Men Who Signed The Declaration of Independence | Booklet | 1967 | x | Revolutionary War |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Maryland Revolutionary Pensioners | Book | 1982 | | Revolutionary War |
| Maryland History - Revolution | MD in the Revolution (3) | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Medals for Bicentennial of Signers of the Declaration of Independence | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Nathaniel Heard | Document | | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Rediscover America - A Bicentennial Remembrance | Brochure | 1976 | x | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Rediscover America "76" | Document | 1976 | x | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Revolutionary War Chronology and Almanac 1754-1783 | Booklet | 1995 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Robert Erkstine - geographer and Surveyor General | Booklet | 1993 | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Sesqui-Centennial International Exposition | Booklet | 1926 | x | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Sketch of the Life of Dr. James McHenry | Booklet | 1877 | x | |

| Maryland History - Revolution | the Bicentennial Chronicle | Newspaper | 1971 | |
|-------------------------------|---|------------------|------|-----------------------|
| Maryland History - Revolution | The Croatian-American Connection | Book | 2005 | James F. Adomanis |
| Maryland History - Revolution | The Day the American Revolution Ended | Document | 1966 | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | The First Maryland Brigade | Manuscript | 1974 | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | The First Maryland Brigade | Manuscript | 1974 | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | The Hughes Brothers' Revolutionary War Cannons | Manuscript | 1997 | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | The Loyalist Plot in Frederick | Magazine Article | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | The Maryland Soldier - A Revolutionary War Portrait | Manuscript | | Revolutionary War |
| Maryland History - Revolution | The Maryland Soldier - A Revolutionary War Portrait | Manuscript | | Revolutionary War |
| Maryland History - Revolution | The MD Soldier, A Revolutionary War Portrait | Booklet | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | The Patriots of Washington Co. | Manuscript | | Revolutionary War |
| Maryland History - Revolution | The Patriots of Washington Co. | Manuscript | | Revolutionary War |
| Maryland History - Revolution | This Constitution for the United States of America | Booklet | 1987 | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | USA Bicentennial Minutes | Document | 1975 | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | Various Historic Pennsylvania Leaflets | Document | | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | War record of Peter Rigely of Hagerstown | Document | 2004 | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | War Record of Wailliam Bumgardner - Hagerstown | Document | 2004 | |
| Maryland History - Revolution | We the People | Calendar | 1976 | |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Baltimore-A House Divided | Brochure | 2013 | |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Hudson, John W. | Letter | 1864 | 33rd or 35th Mass. |
| Maryland History - Civil War | John Wilkes Booth- Escape | Brochure | 2013 | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | Samuel Postlethwaite: Trader, Patriot, Gentleman | Book | 2014 | Clara Christiansen |
| Maryland Laws | "Criminal Laws and Prisons in MD 1634-1860" | Document | | |
| Maryland Laws | "Development of Law in MD 1776-1789" | Document | | |
| Maryland Laws | "Historical Approach to MD Blue Laws" | Document | 1964 | |
| Maryland Laws | "MD Blue Laws" | Document | 1962 | |

| | | 1 | | | r |
|---------------------|--|------------------|------------------------|---|-------------------------|
| Maryland Laws | "The Administration of Justice in MD" | Document | 1956 | | |
| Maryland Laws | Constitutional Convention (4) | Booklet | 1967 | x | |
| Maryland Laws | Proposed Charter for Washington Co. | Brochure | 1977 | | |
| Maryland Laws | State Plumbing Code | Booklet | 1949 | x | Health |
| Maryland Laws | Sunday Law in MD" | Document | 1963 | | |
| Maryland Laws | The Radical Democratic Constitution of 1864 | Document | 1965 | x | Blaine C. Richardson |
| Maryland Laws | The Role of Sheriff | Brochure | 1968 | | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | Carey map of MD | Мар | 1801 | | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | Dennis Griffith's map of MD | Мар | 1794 | | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | Eman Bowen map of MD and Virginia | Мар | | | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | Ground Plan of Baltimore | Мар | 1875 | | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | Lewis Evans' maps of MD | Мар | 1749, 1752, 1755 | | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | Maryland & Delaware | Мар | 1950 | | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | Maryland Maps | Document | | x | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | Maryland Maps | Document | | x | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | MD | Мар | 1635 | | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | MD and Delaware | Мар | 1900 | | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | MD and Virginia | Мар | 1738 | | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | MD and Virginia | Мар | 1850 | | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | The Mapmaker as Artist | Magazine Article | 1996 | | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | Various MD Official Highway Maps | Мар | | | |
| Maryland Maps (Box) | Western MD and Delaware, George F. Cram map of | Мар | 1885 | | |
| Maryland Music | "Music in MD" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Music | "The History of Music in MD to 1860" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Music | Maryland Composers | Brochure | 1934 | х | Peter Buys |
| | | Brochure | | | - |
| Maryland Music | Stephen Foster | | 1977 | | |

| Maryland Music | The Story of MD's State Song | Brochure | | | |
|--------------------------------|--|----------|------|---|-------------------------|
| Maryland Music | Maryland Composers | Brochure | 1934 | | Peter Buys |
| | | | | Х | |
| Maryland Music | Piano Recital | Document | 1965 | x | Julia Belle Westphal |
| Maryland Politics & Government | United States Senate | Booklet | 1955 | x | 84th Congress |
| Maryland Politics & Government | When You Go to Annapolis | Brochure | 1980 | x | Harry R. Hughes |
| Maryland Politics & Government | When You Go to Annapolis | Booklet | | х | Pete Callas |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "Conservative Domination in MD" | Document | 1960 | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "Creation of MD's State Constitutions" | Document | 1968 | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "History of Political Parties in MD" | Document | 1964 | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "History of the General Assembly in MD" | Document | 1963 | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "MD's Position I the Federal Constitution" | Document | 1957 | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "Origins of Knownothingism" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "Political History in MD 1776-1819" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "Political MD in the Civil War" | Document | | | Civil War |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "Reapportionment in MD" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "The Battle for Control of the Democratic Political Machine" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "The History of the Know Nothing Party" | Document | 1963 | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "The Know Nothings: Their Rise and Fall" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "The MD General Assembly: Major issues of 1962" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "Turning Point for the Nationalists" | Document | 1962 | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | "Yesterday and Today in the Politics of MD" | Document | | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | Conference on the MD Constitution | Document | 1989 | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | Constitution of the State of MD | Booklet | 1867 | x | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | Directory of MD Municipal Officials | Booklet | 1956 | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | MD County Unit System and Urban-Rural Politics | Document | 1958 | | |
| Maryland Politics & Government | MD's State Government | Booklet | | | |

| Maryland Politics & Government | Maryland's Historic Legislative Chambers | Book | 2019 | | State House |
|--------------------------------|--|------------|-------------|---|-------------|
| Maryland Population | 1970 Census of Population | Booklet | 1970 | | |
| Maryland Population | Black Population in Washington Co. 1790-1990 | Document | | | |
| Maryland Population | Census Report on Percent Population Change | Document | 1990 | | |
| Maryland Population | Census Report on Population 1860-1990 | Document | 1990 | | |
| Maryland Population | MD Vital Statistics | Booklet | 1986 | | |
| Maryland Population | Municipal Population 1970-1980 | Document | | | |
| Maryland Prisons | Annual Report of The Board of Welfare | Booklet | 1935 | x | |
| Maryland Prisons | Kissing 52-20 Goodbye by Marlin Bachtell, Jr. | Manuscript | 2005 | | |
| Maryland Prisons | Prison Labor | Newspaper | | | |
| Maryland Prisons | Report of MD Commission on Prison Labor | Booklet | 1937 | x | |
| Maryland Prisons | The Prison Labor Problem in MD | Booklet | 1936 | x | |
| Maryland Resources | "MD's Unique Oil Industry" | Document | 1965 | | |
| Maryland Resources | Battle Flags in the State House | Booklet | 1934 | x | |
| Maryland Resources | Directory of Mineral Producers in MD | Booklet | 1971 | | |
| Maryland Resources | Grasses of the Tidewater - Piedmont Region | Book | 1957 | x | |
| Maryland Resources | Greenways: Making Natural Connections | Booklet | | | |
| Maryland Resources | Maryland "America in Miniature" | Book | 1951 | x | |
| Maryland Resources | MD Accommodations Guide | Brochure | 1972- 73 | | |
| Maryland Resources | MD Environmental Trust | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland Resources | MD Official Symbols | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland Resources | MD Resorts | Document | 1948 | x | |
| Maryland Resources | MD's Forest and Parks | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland Resources | MD's Historic Symbols | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland Resources | Mineral Industry of MD (3) | Document | | | |
| Maryland Resources | Mineral Resources on Norfolk and Western Railway | Booklet | 1946 | x | |

| Maryland Resources | Natural Resources of Maryalnd | Booklet | 1969 | x | |
|------------------------------|--|------------|---------------|---|---------|
| Maryland Resources | Natural Resources of MD | Booklet | 1969 | | |
| Maryland Resources | Outdoor Recreation Guide | Booklet | 1986 | | |
| Maryland Resources | Outdoor Recreational Guide | Booklet | 1986 | | |
| Maryland Resources | Pertinent Facts Briefly Sketched | Booklet | 1931 | x | |
| Maryland Resources | The Timber Resources of Maryland | Book | 1967 | x | |
| Maryland Resources | Travel Guide | Booklet | 1986 | | Tourism |
| Maryland Resources | Various tourism brochures | Brochure | | | |
| Maryland Resources | Water in Maryland | Booklet | 1956 | x | |
| Maryland Symphony Orchestra | "Vibrations" | Newsletter | 1984 | | |
| Maryland Symphony Orchestra | 5th Annual Holiday Concert | Document | 1992 | | |
| Maryland Symphony Orchestra | Barry Tuckwell Tribute | Booklet | 1998 | | |
| Maryland Symphony Orchestra | Bravo | Manuscript | 2011-12 | | |
| Maryland Symphony Orchestra | Guild Notes | Newsletter | 1980s | | |
| Maryland Symphony Orchestra | Le Moulin Rouge | Document | 1988 | | |
| Maryland Symphony Orchestra | Maryland Symphony - Christmas Program | Document | 1999 | x | |
| Maryland Symphony Orchestra | Maryland Symphony Orchestra | Document | 1988- 89 | x | |
| Maryland Symphony Orchestra | Music, Maestro, Please Ball | Document | | | |
| Maryland Symphony Orchestra | Season Performances | Document | 1998- 2000 | | |
| Maryland Symphony Orchestra | The Maryland Symphony Orchestra | Booklet | 1982- 92 | | |
| Maryland Symphony Orchestra | The Queen's Ball | Document | 1984 | | |
| Maryland Symphony Orchestra | The Viennese Promenade | Document | 1985 | | |
| Maryland Symphony Orchestra | Tuckwell's Final Bow | Newspaper | 1996 | | |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Diary of George Washington Shue (1863) | Book | | | |
| Maryland History - Civil War | Heart of the Civil War | DVD | 2012 | | |
| Maryland History - Colonial | Smith rebellion | Manuscript | 1765 | | |

| | | I I I | 1 | | | r |
|-----------------------------|--|------------------|------|------|---|-------------------------|
| Maryland History - Colonial | Smith Rebellion | Manuscript | 17 | 765 | | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | "Boundary Disputes between MD and Pennsylvania" | Document | 1964 | | | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | "Mason and Dixon Line" | Document | 1965 | | | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | "Mason and Dixon's Line" | Document | | | | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | A Ghost Boundary that won't stay laid | Booklet | 1944 | | x | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | A Sketch of the Famous Mason and Dixon Line (2) | Book | 1927 | | x | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | Hancock: C & O Canal Shaped Town | Newspaper | 1986 | | | C & O Canal |
| Mason and Dixon Line | History of the Mason and Dixon Line | Document | 1965 | | x | Nancy Steele Tilford |
| Mason and Dixon Line | Mason - Dixon line re-marked | Newspaper | 1978 | | | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | Mason - Dixon Line's 200th Birthday | Newspaper | 1963 | | | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | Mason - Dixon Monuments Protected | Magazine Article | 1962 | | | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | Mason and Dixon Line Star Gazers Stone | Document | 1969 | | | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | Mason-Dixon Line won't be moved | Newspaper | 1975 | | | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | MD - Pennsylvania boundary (2) | Document | | | | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | Resurvey of 312-mile Mason - Dixon Line | Newspaper | 1975 | | | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | Stars helped determine line | Newspaper | 1976 | | | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | State laws on boundary markers | Document | | | | |
| Mason and Dixon Line | Walking the Line | Mixed Material | 2008 | | | National Trust |
| Masonic Lodge | Application Fee from Thomas H. Hutzell (Keedysville) | Receipt | 1896 | | x | |
| Masonic Lodge | By-laws Ali Ghan Temple | Booklet | 10 | 986 | х | Cumberland, MD |
| Masonic Lodge | Bylaws Antietam Lodge No. 197 | Booklet | | 984 | х | Keedysville, MD |
| Masonic Lodge | Dedication - Masonic Temple | Newspaper | 1899 | 50-1 | | |
| Masonic Lodge | Freemasons at Gettysburg | Book | 1993 | | | |
| Masonic Lodge | Tall Cedars of Lebanon 50th Anniversary | Booklet | 1973 | | | |
| Masonic Lodge | Bylaws Antietam Lodge no. 197 | Booklet | 1984 | | х | Keedysville, MD |
| Masonic Lodge | Bylaws Ali Ghan Temple | Booklet | 1986 | | х | Cumberland, MD |

| | | | | | i |
|------------------------|---|----------------|------|---|-------------------------|
| Maugansville, MD | Abraham Maugans 1827 | Document | | | |
| Maugansville, MD | History of Maugansville | Document | 1933 | | |
| Maugansville, MD | Houses of Worship Tour | Photograph | 1956 | х | |
| Maugansville, MD | Maugansville: Past and Present | Document | 1955 | | |
| Maugansville, MD | Our United States Governors' Cookbook | Booklet | 1992 | | |
| Maugansville, MD | The History of Maugansville | Booklet | 1949 | x | |
| Maugansville, MD | Fire Company (Maugansville) | Photograph | 1956 | х | |
| Maxim, Hiram Percy | Hiram Percy Maxim | Photograph | | | |
| Maxim, Hiram Percy | Hiram Percy Maxim | Photograph | | | |
| Mayflower (ship) | List of Mayflower Passengers | Document | | | |
| Mayflower (ship) | The Mayflower Story | Booklet | 1973 | | |
| McClellan, George B. | "Dr. George McClellan and his Jefferson Medical College" | Document | 1950 | | Civil War |
| McClellan, George B. | "McClellan: From Ball's Bluff to Antietam" | Book | 1863 | x | Civil War |
| McClellan, George B. | Army of the Potomac | Book | 1975 | x | |
| McClellan, George B. | Maj. Gen. George B. McClellan | Booklet | 1862 | x | Civil War |
| McClellan, George B. | Report on the Organization and Campaigns of the Army of the Potomac | Book | 1863 | x | Civil War |
| Mealey, Edward Windsor | Biography of Edward W. Mealey (4) | Document | | | |
| Mealey, Edward Windsor | Hagerstown Philanthropist | Newspaper | 2000 | | |
| Mealey, Edward Windsor | Residence of Edward W. Mealey | Document | 1912 | | |
| Medicine | A History of Medicine in Pictures | Book | | | |
| Medicine | Medicine in Maryland | Manuscript | | | |
| Medicine | Medicine in Maryland 1680-1860 | Document | | x | H.E. Richards, II |
| Medicine | V.M. Reichard, M.D., vials of medicine in box | Mixed Material | | | |
| Mercersburg, PA | American legion Post No. 517 "A Regiment of Two" | Document | 1922 | x | |
| Mercersburg, PA | Farewell Sermon by David Elliott A.M. | Booklet | 1829 | х | Chambersburg Imprint |
| Mercersburg, PA | Gen. J.E.B. Stuart's Raid Through Mercersburg | Book | 1996 | | Civil War |

| Mercersburg, PA | Historic Mercersburg | Brochure | 1991 | | |
|------------------------------------|--|------------------|-------|---|-----------------|
| Mercersburg, PA | How the War Ended for One Southerner | Magazine Article | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Mercersburg, PA | James Buchanan | Magazine Article | | | |
| Mercersburg, PA | Jimmy Stewart: The Mercersburg Years | Booklet | | | |
| Mercersburg, PA | Lenfest Hall | Brochure | 1993 | | |
| Mercersburg, PA | McKinnie - Robinson Cabin (4) | DVD | 2017 | | Terry Sirk |
| Mercersburg, PA | McKinstry Tavern Menu | Brochure | | x | |
| Mercersburg, PA | McKinstry Tavern Menu | Brochure | | х | |
| Mercersburg, PA | Mercersburg Academy Chapel Carillon Recitals | Document | 1928 | x | |
| Mercersburg, PA | Mercersburg Academy Chapel Handbook | Booklet | 1926 | x | |
| Mercersburg, PA | Mercersburg Academy Football Program | Booklet | 1963 | | |
| Mercersburg, PA | Mercersburg Academy, The Westminster Choir | Document | 1938 | x | |
| Mercersburg, PA | Mercersburg College Commencement | Brochure | 1880 | х | |
| Mercersburg, PA | Mercersburg College Commencement Week | Card | 1875 | х | |
| Mercersburg, PA | Mercersburg College Literary Society | Card | | х | |
| Mercersburg, PA | Mercersburg Public Schools, "The Passing Show" | Document | 1921 | | |
| Mercersburg, PA | Monument - Birthplace James Buchanan | Postcard | 1918 | x | |
| Mercersburg, PA | Plat of Town of Mercersburg | Negatives | 1786 | | |
| Mercersburg, PA | The Mercersburg Academy | Booklet | | | |
| Mercersburg, PA | Union Forces Rescue Pennsylvania Town | Newspaper | 2007 | | by Steve French |
| Mercersburg, PA | Watson House (3) | DVD | 2017 | | Terry Sirk |
| Mercersburg, PA Mercersburg, PA | Irwin House | DVD | 2017 | | Terry Sirk |
| Mercersburg, PA | Irwin House | DVD | 2017 | | Terry Shirk |
| Meyer, Kenneth | Gardening Articles written by Charles K. Stotlemeyer | Newspaper | 1960s | | |
| Middlekauff Papers | Deed for Terra Firma and Poplar Grove | Mixed Material | 1811 | x | |
| Middlekauff Papers | Doctor's Excuse from Military Duty | Document | 1814 | x | |

| | | 1 | | | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · |
|--------------------|---|----------------|-------------|---|---------------------------------------|
| Middlekauff Papers | German writing | Document | 1798 | х | |
| Middlekauff Papers | Last Will and Testament | Document | 1839- 42 | | |
| Middlekauff Papers | Last Will and Testament Administration | Document | 1842- 44 | x | |
| Middlekauff Papers | Plat and Courses near Potomac River | Document | 1811 | x | |
| Middlekauff Papers | Proof of ownership of dictionary | Document | 1807 | х | Whiskey Campaign |
| Middlekauff Papers | Receipt | Document | 1798 | x | |
| Middlekauff Papers | Receipt for payment of fine | Document | 1798 | x | |
| Middlekauff Papers | Receipts for land payment | Document | 1797- 98 | x | |
| Middlekauff Papers | Rental receipt for Mill and Farm | Document | 1846 | x | |
| Middlekauff Papers | Sharpsburg Tax Receipt | Document | 1799 | x | Sharpsburg |
| Middlekauff Papers | Slave Bill of Sale | Document | 1831 | x | African Americans |
| Middlekauff Papers | Slave Bill of Sale | Document | 1835 | x | African Americans |
| Middlekauff Papers | Slave Bill of Sale | Document | 1841 | x | African Americans |
| Middlekauff Papers | Slave Rental | Document | | x | African Americans |
| Middletown, MD | "Between You and Me" newspaper column by Cecil R. Martin | Compact Disk | 1940- 43 | | |
| Middletown, MD | A Tour of the Country Around Middletown | Document | 1964 | x | Marian Johnson |
| Middletown, MD | Daily Dairies by Cecil R. Martin | Compact Disk | 1933- 38 | | |
| Middletown, MD | Middletown: Near Enough, Yet far enough away | Newspaper | 1971 | | |
| Middletown, MD | The Middletown Lutheran Church Trouble | Booklet | 1914 | Х | J. Winfield Gentzler |
| Military Lots | Act: Reserved Lands | Document | 1788 | | |
| Military Lots | List of Soldiers and Military Lots in Western MD | Document | | | Revolutionary War |
| Military Lots | Military Lots, Taxes and Fees | Document | 2003 | | |
| Millstone | Interview with Virgie Weller, Millstone resident (audio tape) | Mixed Material | | | |
| Millstone | MD Register, Millstone Point postmaster | Document | 1856- 57 | | |
| Millstone | MD State Gazeteer for Millstone | Document | 1909- 11 | | |
| Millstone | Millstone Point Post Office | Мар | 1877 | | |
| • | | • | | | |

| | | | | · |
|---|--|--|---|--|
| Survey of the Potomac Canal | Мар | 1825 | | |
| Virgie Weller turns 100 years | Newspaper | 1990 | | |
| Fort Hill Farm | Booklet | | | |
| History of Keyser, WV 1737-1913 | Book | 1974 | | |
| Patterson Creek Manor and Early Land Grants | Document | | | |
| Misc. Almanacs (not local) (15) | Manuscript | | x | |
| Miscellaneous Notes - Clear Spring District | Document | 1950- 70 | х | Gerald J. Sword |
| Full Box | XX | | | |
| Moller Organ Company Tour | DVD | 1990 | | Ottere in U.M. Church |
| 117 Years of Organ Building Put on Block | Newspaper | 1993 | | |
| Address by Dr. Henry W.A. Hanson at M.P. Moller funeral | Document | | х | |
| Biography of Mathias Peter Moller | Magazine Article | 1935 | х | |
| Cancelled check signed by M.P. Moller | Document | 1893 | x | |
| Catalogue Parlor, Chapel, and Church Organs | Booklet | | х | |
| Celebrates his 75th Birthday | Newspaper | | x | |
| Compliments of the Season | Brochure | 1908 | x | |
| Contract - Messiah Lutheran Church | Manuscript | 1916 | x | |
| Excellence in Pipe Organ Building Since 1875 | Booklet | 1981 | x | |
| Excursion Ticket to Omaha, NE | Mixed Material | 1898 | x | |
| Groh buys Moller building | Newspaper | 1993 | | |
| Historic Look at Moller Organ by William Penner | Document | 1990 | | |
| Information relating to Princess Dagmar | Letter | 2000 | | |
| Kevin Moller | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| Letter to Mathias Peter Moller | Letter | 1928 | x | |
| M. P. Moller Factory | Newspaper | 1961 | | |
| M.P. Moller | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| | Virgie Weller turns 100 years Fort Hill Farm History of Keyser, WV 1737-1913 Patterson Creek Manor and Early Land Grants Misc. Almanacs (not local) (15) Miscellaneous Notes - Clear Spring District Full Box Moller Organ Company Tour 117 Years of Organ Building Put on Block Address by Dr. Henry W.A. Hanson at M.P. Moller funeral Biography of Mathias Peter Moller Cancelled check signed by M.P. Moller Catalogue Parlor, Chapel, and Church Organs Celebrates his 75th Birthday Compliments of the Season Contract - Messiah Lutheran Church Excursion Ticket to Omaha, NE Groh buys Moller building Historic Look at Moller Organ by William Penner Information relating to Princess Dagmar Kevin Moller Letter to Mathias Peter Moller Merida Peter Moller | Survey of the Potomac Canal Newspaper Virgie Weller turns 100 years Booklet Fort Hill Farm Book History of Keyser, WV 1737-1913 Book Patterson Creek Manor and Early Land Grants Document Misc. Almanacs (not local) (15) Manuscript Miscellaneous Notes - Clear Spring District Document Full Box XX Moller Organ Company Tour DVD 117 Years of Organ Building Put on Block Newspaper Address by Dr. Henry W.A. Hanson at M.P. Moller Document Biography of Mathias Peter Moller Document Cancelled check signed by M.P. Moller Document Catalogue Parlor, Chapel, and Church Organs Booklet Compliments of the Season Brochure Contract - Messiah Lutheran Church Manuscript Excursion Ticket to Omaha, NE Newspaper Groh buys Moller building Newspaper Historic Look at Moller Organ by William Penner Document Information relating to Princess Dagmar Letter Information relating to Princess Dagmar Letter Meyaptives Letter Newspaper Newspaper <td>Survey of the Potomac Canal1825Virgie Weller turns 100 yearsNewspaper1990Fort Hill FarmBooklet1974History of Keyser, WV 1737-1913Book1974Patterson Creek Manor and Early Land GrantsDocument1960-Misc. Almanacs (not local) (15)Manuscript1950-Miscellaneous Notes - Clear Spring DistrictDocument1950-Full BoxXX1990Moller Organ Company TourDVD1990117 Years of Organ Building Put on BlockNewspaper1993Address by Dr. Henry W.A. Hanson at M.P. Moller funeralDocument1833Cancelled check signed by M.P. MollerDocument1893Catalogue Parlor, Chapel, and Church OrgansBooklet1908Compliments of the SeasonBrochure1908Contract - Messiah Lutheran ChurchManuscript1916Excursion Ticket to Omaha, NEMixed Material1898Groh buys Moller buildingNewspaper1993Information relating to Princess DagmarLetter1990Information relating to Princess DagmarLetter1928M. P. MollerLetter1928</td> <td>Survey of the Potomac Canal1825Virgie Weller turns 100 yearsNewspaper1980Fort Hill FarmBooklet1974History of Keyser, WV 1737-1913Book1974Patterson Creek Manor and Early Land GrantsDocument1950.Misc. Almanacs (not local) (15)ManuscriptxMiscellaneous Notes - Clear Spring DistrictDocument1950.Kull BoxXXImage: Company Tour1990VD19901990117 Years of Organ Building Put on BlockNewspaper1993Address by Dr. Henry W.A. Hanson at M.P. Moller funeralDocument1893Biography of Mathias Peter MollerDocument1893xCancelled check signed by M.P. MollerDocument1893xCatalogue Parlor, Chapel, and Church OrgansBooklet1908xCompliments of the SeasonBrochure1908xContract - Messiah Lutheran ChurchManuscript1916xExcursion Ticket to Omaha, NENewspaper1993Image: CompanyHistoric Look at Moller Organ by William PennerDocument19901993Historic Look at Moller Organ by William PennerDocument19931Holder Ticket to Omaha, NEDocument1993Image: CompanyHistoric Look at Moller Organ by William PennerDocument1993Image: CompanyHistoric Look at Moller Organ by William PennerDocument1993Image: CompanyHistoric Look at Moller Organ by William PennerDocument<!--</td--></td> | Survey of the Potomac Canal1825Virgie Weller turns 100 yearsNewspaper1990Fort Hill FarmBooklet1974History of Keyser, WV 1737-1913Book1974Patterson Creek Manor and Early Land GrantsDocument1960-Misc. Almanacs (not local) (15)Manuscript1950-Miscellaneous Notes - Clear Spring DistrictDocument1950-Full BoxXX1990Moller Organ Company TourDVD1990117 Years of Organ Building Put on BlockNewspaper1993Address by Dr. Henry W.A. Hanson at M.P. Moller funeralDocument1833Cancelled check signed by M.P. MollerDocument1893Catalogue Parlor, Chapel, and Church OrgansBooklet1908Compliments of the SeasonBrochure1908Contract - Messiah Lutheran ChurchManuscript1916Excursion Ticket to Omaha, NEMixed Material1898Groh buys Moller buildingNewspaper1993Information relating to Princess DagmarLetter1990Information relating to Princess DagmarLetter1928M. P. MollerLetter1928 | Survey of the Potomac Canal1825Virgie Weller turns 100 yearsNewspaper1980Fort Hill FarmBooklet1974History of Keyser, WV 1737-1913Book1974Patterson Creek Manor and Early Land GrantsDocument1950.Misc. Almanacs (not local) (15)ManuscriptxMiscellaneous Notes - Clear Spring DistrictDocument1950.Kull BoxXXImage: Company Tour1990VD19901990117 Years of Organ Building Put on BlockNewspaper1993Address by Dr. Henry W.A. Hanson at M.P. Moller funeralDocument1893Biography of Mathias Peter MollerDocument1893xCancelled check signed by M.P. MollerDocument1893xCatalogue Parlor, Chapel, and Church OrgansBooklet1908xCompliments of the SeasonBrochure1908xContract - Messiah Lutheran ChurchManuscript1916xExcursion Ticket to Omaha, NENewspaper1993Image: CompanyHistoric Look at Moller Organ by William PennerDocument19901993Historic Look at Moller Organ by William PennerDocument19931Holder Ticket to Omaha, NEDocument1993Image: CompanyHistoric Look at Moller Organ by William PennerDocument1993Image: CompanyHistoric Look at Moller Organ by William PennerDocument1993Image: CompanyHistoric Look at Moller Organ by William PennerDocument </td |

| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | M.P. Moller - An Appreciation (celebrates half a century) | Manuscript | | x | |
|-----------------------------|---|------------------|------|---|--|
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | M.P. Moller Company | Newspaper | 1973 | | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | M.P. Moller Factory and workers | Photograph | 1983 | | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | M.P. Moller family group | Negatives | | | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | M.P. Moller to erect hotel and apartment house | Newspaper | 1909 | | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | M.P. Moller's Temple of Music | Brochure | | x | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Mathias Peter Moller | Newspaper | 2000 | | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Matthias P. Moller, Half a Century An Organ Builder | Manuscript | 1926 | x | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Moller Delux Unit | Brochure | 1927 | х | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Moller guards | Negatives | 1942 | | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Moller Organ Plant (3) | Photograph | | | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Moller talks fail | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Moller to get new look | Newspaper | 1973 | | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Moller to re-open under Paul Stuck | Newspaper | 1993 | | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Music Book | Booklet | | х | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Numerous Clippings relating to closing of Moller | Newspaper | | | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Passport - Mathias Peter Moller | Booklet | 1927 | х | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Peter the Nomad will Live with Wealthy Brother | Newspaper | | х | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Residence of M.P. Moller | Postcard | | x | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Residence of M.P. Moller | Postcard | | x | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Series 80 Pipe Organs | Brochure | | x | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Teddy Moller, Jr. | Negatives | | | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | The King of Instruments | Magazine Article | 1958 | x | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | The Midas Touch of M.P. Moller | Booklet | 2004 | | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | The Story of the Master Organ Builder | Manuscript | 1925 | x | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | The Story of the Master Organ Builder | Manuscript | | | |

| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | The Story of the Master Organ Builder | Manuscript | | | |
|-----------------------------|---|------------------|-------------|---|------------------------|
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | The Three M.P. Mollers | Booklet | 1936 | x | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | To Eugene E. Poole from M.P. Moller | Letter | 1936 | | |
| Moller, Mathias Peter (Box) | Various Moller Organs sales booklets | Brochure | 1929- 75 | х | |
| Monocacy, Battle of | "Jubal's Raid on Frederick" | Document | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Monocacy, Battle of | "The Battle of Monocacy" | Document | 1964 | | Civil War |
| Monocacy, Battle of | "The Battle of the Monocacy" | Document | 1965 | | Civil War |
| Monocacy, Battle of | 100th Anniversary - Battle of Monocacy | Document | 1964 | x | |
| Monocacy, Battle of | A Sketch of the Battle of Monocacy July 9th, 1864 | Book | 1864 | | Civil War |
| Monocacy, Battle of | Battle of Monocacy | Booklet | 1989 | | Reprint - Org. 1898 |
| Monocacy, Battle of | Bibliography, Battle of Monocacy | Document | 1978 | | Civil War |
| Monocacy, Battle of | Federal City Site | Мар | 1790 | | Francis Deakins |
| Monocacy, Battle of | General Jubal A. Early | Magazine Article | 1895 | | |
| Monocacy, Battle of | Monocacy by Alfred S. Roe (Co. A 9th New York Artillery) | Book | 1996 | | |
| Monocacy, Battle of | Monocacy National Battlefield (2) | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| Monocacy, Battle of | Monocacy: The Defeat that Saved Washington | Book | 1996 | | Civil War |
| Monocacy, Battle of | Saving Monocacy Battlefield | Newspaper | 1992 | | Civil War |
| Monocacy, Battle of | The Battle that saved Washington | Newspaper | 1997 | | Civil War |
| Monocacy, Battle of | The Battle That Saved Washington | Manuscript | 1999 | | Civil War |
| Monocacy, Battle of | The Forgotten Battle for the Capital | Magazine Article | 1993 | | |
| Monocacy, Battle of | The Late Rebel Raid | Newspaper | 1864 | | Civil War |
| Monocacy, Battle of | Washington Attacked: The 1864 Invasion | XX | 2014 | | Shenandoah Valley |
| Montgomery Co., MD | Recollections by Harold B. Stabler | XX | 1963 | х | Sandy Spring |
| Montgomery Co., MD | A Darnestown Confederate Soldier | Magazine Article | | | Civil War |
| Montgomery Co., MD | Brookmont - Unremembered Days | Booklet | 1972 | x | Grant & lone Conway |
| Montgomery Co., MD | Glenn Echo - Chautauqua on the Potomac | Book | 1967 | x | |

| Montgomery Co., MD | Glenview Mansion | Brochure | | | |
|-----------------------------|---|------------|-------------|---|----------------------|
| Montgomery Co., MD | History of Farming in Early Montgomery Co. | Document | 1964 | х | Betty Bock Sweet |
| Montgomery Co., MD | Montgomery Co. Historical Society | Newsletter | 1986- 99 | | |
| Montgomery Co., MD | Sandy Spring, MD | Brochure | | | |
| Montgomery Co., MD | The Underground Railroad in Montgomery Co. | Booklet | 1994 | | African Americans |
| Montgomery Co., MD | Whites Ferry | Document | | | |
| Montgomery Co., MD | Recollections, by Harold B. Stabler | XX | 1963 | х | Sandy Spring |
| Montgomery, James H. | Biography of James H. Montgomery | Document | | | Civil War |
| Montgomery, James H. | Civil War Diary of James H. Montgomery | Document | 1864- 65 | | Civil War |
| Montgomery, James H. | Historical Data Concerning St. Thomas | Document | 1934 | | Civil War |
| Montgomery, James H. | Montgomery diary located | Newspaper | 1977 | | Civil War |
| Montgomery, James H. | News from Richmond | Newspaper | | | |
| Montgomery, James H. | The Wilmington Expedition | Мар | | | Civil War |
| Mooresville Catholic Church | "At Mooresville", a poem | Document | 1925 | | |
| Mooresville Catholic Church | St. Thomas Church | Photograph | 1900 | | |
| Mooresville Catholic Church | St. Thomas Church Built in 1848 | Newspaper | 1955 | | C & O Canal |
| Mooresville Catholic Church | Untitled poem | Document | 1907 | x | |
| Morgan Co., WV | Berkeley Castle | Booklet | 1988 | | |
| Morgan Co., WV | Berkeley Springs Hotel (3) | Booklet | 1885 | | |
| Morgan Co., WV | Berkeley Springs, WV | Newspaper | 1891 | | |
| Morgan Co., WV | Bogus Bucktails | Newspaper | 1996 | | Civil War |
| Morgan Co., WV | Burning Springs oil fields burned by Rebels | Newspaper | 1996 | | Civil War |
| Morgan Co., WV | Death of James Jacks | Newspaper | 1885 | | |
| Morgan Co., WV | Drawings and writings by Porte Crayon (David Hunter Strother) | Booklet | 1996 | | |
| Morgan Co., WV | Ernest W. Stinebaugh - fire apparatus | Document | | | |
| Morgan Co., WV | George Peter Van Buren Tritapoe - last Civil War veteran | Newspaper | 1932 | | |

| Morgan Co., WV | Glass Factory in Berkeley | Newspaper | 1901 | |
|--|---|------------|-------------|----------------------|
| Morgan Co., WV | Greenland Gap raid | Newspaper | 1996 | Civil War |
| Morgan Co., WV | Historical Address by General David Hunter Strother (2) | Booklet | 1876 | Civil War |
| Morgan Co., WV | Morgan Co. During the Civil War | Book | 1862 | Stonewall Jackson |
| Morgan Co., WV | Morgan Co. Soldiers | Document | | |
| Morgan Co., WV | New Washington Hotel - Berkeley Springs | Newspaper | 1905 | |
| Morgan Co., WV | Rumsey Millstone | Newspaper | 1935 | |
| Morgan Co., WV | The Country Inn | Postcard | | |
| Morgan Co., WV | Town of Bath, 160th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1937 | |
| Morgan Co., WV | Use of Berkeley Springs Mineral Waters | Booklet | | |
| Morgan Co., WV | Various articles about history of Morgan Co. | Newspaper | 1935- 50 | Civil War |
| Morgan Co., WV | Edward Glenjoy Payne (1920-1965) | Manuscript | 2014 | USS Indianapolis |
| Morrison, Charles, Papers (2 file drawers) | Charles Morrison Papers (2 file drawers) | ХХ | | |
| Mount Carmel United Methodist Church | Mount Carmel United Methodist Church | хх | 2019 | Closed 2019 |
| Mouth of Monocacy | 1835 Survey & 1980 Resurvey | Document | | |
| Mouth of Monocacy | Boyd's Railroad from Sugarloaf | Document | | |
| Mouth of Monocacy | Gen. John G. Walker report | Document | 1862 | Civil War |
| Mouth of Monocacy | Granaries at White's Ferry and Monocacy | Brochure | 2008 | |
| Mouth of Monocacy | Nolands Ferry Archaeological Site | Document | 1985 | |
| Mouth of Monocacy | Prehistoric Archaeological Site | Document | 1974 | |
| Mouth of Monocacy | Ribbon Cutting - New Boat Ramp | хх | 1984 | |
| Mouth of Monocacy | Special Orders No. 191 | Document | 1862 | Civil War |
| Mouth of Monocacy | The Canal Trail | Brochure | 1978 | |
| Mouth of Monocacy | The Monocacy | Book | 1992 | |
| Mrs. Mitilda C. Leiter Letters 1912- 1935 (Box) | Mrs. Mitilda C. Leiter Letters 1912-1935 | хх | | x |
| Mt. Aetna | Historical Background Report on Mt. Aetna Furnace (2) | Document | 1982 | |

| | | <u>.</u> | | | |
|--------------------------------|---|------------|--------------|---|--------------------|
| Mt. Aetna | Historical Sketch by Samuel Detrow | Newspaper | 1920 | | |
| Mt. Aetna | Page from Furnace Account Book | Document | 1791 | | |
| Mt. Aetna | The Hughes Brothers Revolutionary War Cannon | Manuscript | 1997 | | Daniel D. Hartzler |
| Mt. Aetna | The Mount Aetna Furnace | Document | | | |
| Mutual Insurance Co. | Blue Ridge Fire Insurance Company policy | Document | 1942 | x | |
| Mutual Insurance Co. | Charter and By-Laws of Mutual Insurance Company | Booklet | 1876 | x | |
| Mutual Insurance Co. | Grangers Mutual Fire Insurance Company | Receipt | 1885 | x | |
| Mutual Insurance Co. | Grangers Mutual Fire Insurance Company | Receipt | 1885 | x | |
| Mutual Insurance Co. | McComas-Armstrong Inc., various papers | Document | 1940s | x | |
| Mutual Insurance Co. | Mutual Insurance Company policy | Document | 1906- 15 | x | |
| Mutual Insurance Co. | War Maps of the West Indies and Philippine Islands | Мар | 1898 | x | |
| National Road | National Stone: The Cumberland Road | Document | 1962 | х | |
| National Road | Old National Pike Rejuvenated | Manuscript | 1916 | | |
| National Road | Old Route 40 | Photograph | 2004 | | Warren Jenkins |
| | | Document | 0040 | | Barbara Ingrham |
| National Road National Road | On the National road Old National Pike Rejuvenated | Manuscript | 2019 1916 | | School |
| National Road | "On and Off Route 40 West" | Document | 1964 | | |
| National Road | "Pathway to the Future, The Cumberland Road" | Document | 1963 | | |
| National Road | "Route 40 West, Baltimore to Cumberland" | Document | | | |
| National Road | "The First National Road" | Document | 1969 | | |
| National Road | "The National Road" | Document | 1965 | | |
| National Road | 150 Years of the Old Pike Through LaVale | Document | 1984 | | |
| National Road | Act to regulate the laying out of National Road | Document | 1813- 15 | x | |
| National Road | Albert Gallatin | Brochure | 1993 | | |
| | | | | | |
| National Road | Antietam Creek at Funkstown on U.S. 40 | Postcard | | x | |

| Benevola Road Scenes; Accident, MD | Negatives | 1963 | | |
|---|---|---|--|--|
| Between Cumberland and Frostburg | Postcard | | x | |
| Between Cumberland and Frostburg | Postcard | | x | |
| Delays in building the National Road | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Jagged Rock Rim of The Narrows | Postcard | | x | |
| Jagged Rock Rim of The Narrows | Postcard | | x | |
| Jug Bridge - National Highway over Monocacy River | Postcard | | x | |
| Long, Colorful History | Newspaper | | | |
| Maryland and the National Road | Document | | | |
| Mile Markers of the Baltimore & Frederick Turnpike | Book | 2005 | | |
| Miller's Tavern, National Register of Historic Places | Document | | | |
| Mount Washington Tavern | Brochure | | | |
| National Highway between Frederick and Hagerstown | Postcard | | x | |
| National Highway leaving Baltimore | Postcard | | x | |
| National Highway over South Mountain | Postcard | | x | |
| National Pike Day | Document | 1989 | | |
| National Road Marker at Grantsville | Photograph | 1987 | | |
| National Road Scenes | Postcard | 1930 | | |
| Northern Entrance to The Narrows | Postcard | | x | |
| Northern Entrance to The Narrows | Postcard | | x | |
| Old Hagerstown to Hagerstown Road | Мар | 1878 | | |
| Old Toll Gate House at Indian Springs | Newspaper | | | |
| Research on National Road | Document | 1987 | | |
| Scene on Conococheague Creek near U.S. 40 | Postcard | | x | |
| Scene on Conococheague Creek near U.S. 40 | Postcard | | x | |
| | Postcard | | 1 | |
| | Between Cumberland and Frostburg Between Cumberland and Frostburg Delays in building the National Road Jagged Rock Rim of The Narrows Jagged Rock Rim of The Narrows Jug Bridge - National Highway over Monocacy River Long, Colorful History Maryland and the National Road Mile Markers of the Baltimore & Frederick Turnpike Mount Washington Tavern National Highway between Frederick and Hagerstown National Highway leaving Baltimore National Highway over South Mountain National Road Marker at Grantsville National Road Scenes Northern Entrance to The Narrows Old Hagerstown to Hagerstown Road Old Toll Gate House at Indian Springs Research on National Road Scene on Conococheague Creek near U.S. 40 | Benevola Road Scenes; Accident, MD Postcard Between Cumberland and Frostburg Postcard Between Cumberland and Frostburg Postcard Delays in building the National Road Newspaper Jagged Rock Rim of The Narrows Postcard Jagged Rock Rim of The Narrows Postcard Jug Bridge - National Highway over Monocacy River Postcard Long, Colorful History Newspaper Maryland and the National Road Document Mile Markers of the Baltimore & Frederick Turnpike Book Multer's Tavern, National Register of Historic Places Document National Highway between Frederick and Hagerstown Postcard National Highway leaving Baltimore Postcard National Highway over South Mountain Postcard National Pike Day Document National Road Marker at Grantsville Postcard Northern Entrance to The Narrows Postcard Northern Entrance to The Narrows Postcard Old Hagerstown to Hagerstown Road Map Old Toll Gate House at Indian Springs Newspaper Research on National Road Document Scene on Conococheague Creek near U.S. 40 < | Benevola Road Scenes; Accident, MD 1963 Between Cumberland and Frostburg Postcard Between Cumberland and Frostburg Postcard Delays in building the National Road Newspaper Jagged Rock Rim of The Narrows Postcard Jagged Rock Rim of The Narrows Postcard Jug Bridge - National Highway over Monocacy River Postcard Long, Colorful History Newspaper Maryland and the National Road Document Mile Markers of the Baltimore & Frederick Turnpike Book Mount Washington Tavern Brochure National Highway between Frederick and Hagerstown Postcard National Highway leaving Baltimore Postcard National Highway ver South Mountain Postcard National Road Marker at Grantsville Postcard National Road Scenes Postcard Northern Entrance to The Narrows Postcard Northern Entrance to The Narrows Postcard Old Hagerstown to Hagerstown Road Map Northern Entrance to The Narrows Postcard Old Toll Gate House at Indian Springs Newspaper Core on Conococheague Creek near U.S. 40 Postcard | Benevola Road Scenes; Accident, MD 1963 x Between Cumberland and Frostburg Postcard x Between Cumberland and Frostburg Postcard x Delays in building the National Road Newspaper 1976 Jagged Rock Rim of The Narrows Postcard x Jagged Rock Rim of The Narrows Postcard x Jug Bridge - National Highway over Monocacy River Postcard x Long, Colorful History Newspaper Maryland and the National Road Document Miller's Tavern, National Register of Historic Places Book 2005 Mutonal Highway between Frederick and Hagerstown Postcard National Highway leaving Baltimore Postcard National Highway over South Mountain Document National Road Marker at Grantsville Photograph 1987 National Road Marker at Grantsville Postcard 1930 <t< td=""></t<> |

| National Road | Scenic and Historic Western Maryland (series) | Postcard | | x | |
|------------------|---|------------------|-------------|---|---------------|
| National Road | Shady Bower Tollgate House | Photograph | 1891 | | |
| National Road | Souvenir Views of the National Highway | Photograph | | | |
| National Road | Survey of National Road | Document | | | |
| National Road | Survey of the National Road from Cumberland to Wheeling | Document | | | |
| National Road | The Great Road West | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| National Road | The National Road State Company | Document | 1812 | | |
| National Road | The Old National Pike | Manuscript | 1879 | | |
| National Road | The Old National pike (Harper's New Monthly) | Manuscript | 1879 | x | |
| National Road | The Pike | Magazine Article | 1986 | | |
| National Road | Toll Gate House (2) | Document | | | |
| National Road | Toll Rates | Document | 1864 | | |
| Native Americans | "A Study of Indians in MD" | Document | | | |
| Native Americans | "First Encounter by the Colonists" | Document | | | |
| Native Americans | "History of the Piscataway Fortifications" | Document | | | |
| Native Americans | "The Indians of MD" | Document | 1966 | | |
| Native Americans | "The Sage of the Susquehanna Indians" | Document | | | |
| Native Americans | "White Contact with the Indians of MD" | Document | 1964 | | |
| Native Americans | American Indian as Hunter | Booklet | 1967 | | |
| Native Americans | Ancient Indian Objects Unearthed | Newspaper | 2001 | | Mt. Aetna |
| Native Americans | Archeological Excavation Sites, Frederick Co. | Booklet | 1977- 86 | | Frederick Co. |
| Native Americans | Artifacts of MD Indian Cultures | Document | 1980 | | |
| Native Americans | Canada's Largest Native Settlement | Brochure | | | |
| Native Americans | Chief Cornplanter | Brochure | 1972 | | |
| Native Americans | Conrad Weiser | Brochure | 1965 | | |
| Native Americans | Early Archeological Research in the Great Valley of Maryland | Book | 1997 | | |

| Native Americans | History of the Mingo Indians - 1974 reprint | Booklet | 1921 | | |
|------------------|---|------------|------|---|----------------|
| Native Americans | Indian Chief William Bowles + photograph | Document | | | |
| Native Americans | Indian Names | Manuscript | 1967 | | |
| Native Americans | Indian Names of Rivers and Creeks in MD | Document | 1940 | | |
| Native Americans | Indian Relations in Maryland | XX | 1965 | x | Beverly Bierer |
| Native Americans | Indian Tribes of Western Pennsylvania | Manuscript | 2002 | | |
| Native Americans | Indians in Oldtown, Allegany Co., MD | XX | | | |
| Native Americans | Indians of the U.S. | Document | | | |
| Native Americans | Indians on the Patapsco | Document | 1968 | | |
| Native Americans | Journal of Visit to Indians | Document | 1804 | | |
| Native Americans | Local Pow Wow | Newspaper | 1994 | | |
| Native Americans | PA Archaeology, Palio-Indian Period | Brochure | 1994 | | |
| Native Americans | Path Valley Before the Revolution | Manuscript | 2001 | | |
| Native Americans | Projectile Point Types of the American Indians | Booklet | | | |
| Native Americans | Shingas - King of the Delawares | Manuscript | 2002 | | |
| Native Americans | Stone Tools and Relics of the American Indians | Booklet | | | |
| Native Americans | The American Indian and the History of Maryland | Document | 1964 | x | Guy J. Stevens |
| Native Americans | The Susquehanna Indians - Colonial Period | Document | 1964 | x | John Walsh |
| Native Americans | Tonoloway | Document | | | |
| Native Americans | Shwgas - King of the Delawares | Manuscript | 2002 | | |
| Native Americans | Indian Tribes of Western Pennsylvania | Manuscript | 2002 | | |
| Native Americans | Conrad Weiser | Brochure | 1965 | | |
| Native Americans | Flotz Farm - Indian Mound & Rock Pile | Booklet | 2015 | | |
| Native Americans | Foltz Farm - Indian Mound & Rock Piles | Booklet | 2015 | | |
| Native Americans | Relics of Maryland's Mound Builders | Newspaper | 1933 | | |
| Native Americans | Relics of Maryland's Mound Builders | Newspaper | 1933 | | |
| | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | | | | |

| Neibert, Henry E. | Article and Letters | Newspaper | 1982 | | |
|-----------------------------------|---|-----------------------------|----------------|---|------------------|
| Network | Washington Co. Historical Trust "Network" | Newsletter | 1989- 94 | | |
| New York Central Iron Works (Box) | Frank Schwartz | Letter | 1913 | х | C. G. Rowley |
| New York Central Iron Works (Box) | Company information | Booklet | | | |
| New York Central Iron Works (Box) | Dunning Boilers Repair List | Booklet | 1914 | x | |
| New York Central Iron Works (Box) | Iron Works | Photograph and Negatives | 1910- 1940s | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| New York Central Iron Works (Box) | Iron Works | Negatives | | x | Long, Jim |
| New York Central Iron Works (Box) | Letterhead (2) | Document | | | |
| New York Central Iron Works (Box) | Pneumatic Tanks | Brochure | | | |
| New York Central Iron Works (Box) | Printed mailing envelopes (4) | Envelope | | | |
| Niles Register | "A Study of Hezekiah Niles" | Document | 1957 | | |
| Niles Register | "Hezekiah Niles and His Weekly Register" | Document | 1963- 65 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | American Field Service | Mixed Material | 1969-73 | | |
| | | Booklet | | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | Annual Commencement | | 2018 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | Class of 1970 Reunion | Booklet | 1995 | х | |
| North Hagerstown High School | Class of '67 Reunion | Photograph | 2002 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | Sports Banquet - Prom | Mixed Material | 1969-70 | x | |
| North Hagerstown High School | Sports Program | Booklet | 2008- 09 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | Annual Commencement | Booklet | 2018 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | North Hagerstown Red Peppers (Patch) | Mixed Material | | х | |
| North Hagerstown High School | 20th & 21st Annual All Sports Banquet | Booklet | 1994-95 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | 20th Year Reunion | Booklet | 1987 | x | Class of 1967 |
| North Hagerstown High School | Annual Holiday Concert | Document | 2004 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | Class of 1968 25th Anniversary Reunion | Document | 1993 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | Commencement | Document | 2015 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | | Booklet | | | 1 |

| North Hagerstown High School | Homecoming | Booklet | 1996 | | |
|------------------------------------|---|------------|-------------|---|-------------|
| North Hagerstown High School | Honor Club Night | Booklet | 1994- 95 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | Honors Night | Booklet | 1983 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | National Honor Society Night | Document | 1994- 95 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | NHHS Symphonic Band | Document | 1969 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | NHHS Symphony Orchestra | Document | 1969 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | North Hagerstown Hubs vs. Brooklyn Park Bees | Document | 1965 | x | |
| North Hagerstown High School | Reunion - Class of 1966 | Booklet | 1986 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | Sports Program | Booklet | 2003- 04 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | Sports Season | Booklet | 1996- 99 | | |
| North Hagerstown High School | St. Petersburg Festival of States (Band) | Booklet | 1973 | x | |
| North Hagerstown High School | Hoo-Wair-N-Wat, North Hagerstown High School | Newspaper | 1939 | x | |
| Ogle Co., Illinois | Birth and Marriage Records 1878 with Western MD Associations | Document | | | |
| Ogle Co., Illinois | Historical Map of Ogle Co. | Мар | | | |
| Ogle Co., Illinois | History of Olgle Co., Illinois | Booklet | 1859 | | |
| Ogle Co., Illinois | Ogle Co. Historical Society | Brochure | 1977 | | |
| Ogle Co., Illinois | Ogle Co. Marriage Records 1837-1850 | Document | 1961 | | |
| Ogle Co., Illinois | Ogle Co., IL Genealogical Society newsletter | Newsletter | 1998- 99 | | |
| Ogle Co., Illinois | Ogle Co., Illinois Directory 1854-55 | Document | | | |
| Ogle Co., Illinois | List of Illinois Settlers from MD, VA, & WV | Book | 2014 | | Dave Morrow |
| Ogle Co., Illinois | List of Illinois Settlers E Roll MD, VA, & WVA | Book | 2014 | | Dale Morrow |
| Optimist Club | Optimist Club (not itemized) | XX | | | |
| Pangborn Corporation (file drawer) | Pangborn Corporation (file drawer) | XX | | | |
| Paper | West Virginia Pulp and Paper Company | Brochure | 1956 | | |
| Paper | West Virginia Pulp and Paper Company | Document | | | |
| Paper | Westvaco | Book | 1976 | х | Luke, MD |
| | | | | | |

| | | - | - | <u></u> |
|---|--|---|--|---|
| "Pen Mar - Yesterday and Tomorrow" | Document | | | |
| "Pen Mar a state of mind" | Newspaper | 1974 | | |
| "Pen Mar Park, The Gem of the Blue Ridge" | Document | 1962 | | |
| Amusement Section | Postcard | | x | |
| Baby Show "Everybody's Day" | Postcard | | x | |
| Blue Mountain House | XX | 2002 | | |
| Blue Mountain House Burned 40 years ago | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
| Blue Mountain House destroyed by fire | Newspaper | | | |
| Blue Ridge Summit | Manuscript | | | John McCellan |
| Blue Ridge Summit Library | Manuscript | 1944 | | |
| Buena Vista Springs Golf Course | Document | | | |
| Buena Vista Springs Hotel | Photograph | | | |
| Buena-Vista Spring Hotel and Trolley | Document | | | |
| Children's Playgrounds and Picnic Grove | Postcard | | x | |
| Crouts Hotel | Postcard | | x | |
| General View | Postcard | | x | |
| General View | Postcard | | x | |
| Greetings from | Postcard | | x | |
| Greetings from Pen Mar (Pen Mar Story) | DVD | 2009 | | |
| Group at Pen Mar | Negatives | 1954 | | |
| High Rock | Postcard | 1928 | x | |
| High Rock at Pen Mar Park | Postcard | | | |
| Irving A. Fox Livery Services | Card | | | |
| Marylanders and Memories | Newspaper | 1972 | | |
| Memories of Pen Mar | Document | 1979 | | |
| Old Pen Mar Park Merry-Go-Round | Newspaper | 1964 | | |
| | "Pen Mar a state of mind" "Pen Mar Park, The Gem of the Blue Ridge" Amusement Section Baby Show "Everybody's Day" Blue Mountain House Blue Mountain House Burned 40 years ago Blue Mountain House destroyed by fire Blue Ridge Summit Blue Ridge Summit Library Buena Vista Springs Golf Course Buena Vista Springs Hotel Buena-Vista Spring Hotel and Trolley Children's Playgrounds and Picnic Grove Crouts Hotel General View Greetings from Greetings from Pen Mar (Pen Mar Story) Group at Pen Mar High Rock High Rock at Pen Mar Park Irving A. Fox Livery Services Marylanders and Memories Memories of Pen Mar | "Pen Mar - Yesterday and Tomorrow" Newspaper "Pen Mar a state of mind" Newspaper "Pen Mar Park, The Gem of the Blue Ridge" Document Amusement Section Postcard Baby Show "Everybody's Day" Postcard Blue Mountain House XX Blue Mountain House XX Blue Mountain House Burned 40 years ago Newspaper Blue Mountain House destroyed by fire Newspaper Blue Ridge Summit Manuscript Blue Ridge Summit Library Manuscript Buena Vista Springs Golf Course Document Buena Vista Springs Hotel Photograph Buena-Vista Spring Hotel and Trolley Document Children's Playgrounds and Picnic Grove Postcard Crouts Hotel Postcard General View Postcard General View Postcard Group at Pen Mar Negatives High Rock Postcard High Rock at Pen Mar Park Postcard High Roc | "Pen Mar - Yesterday and Tomorrow" Newspaper 1974 "Pen Mar a state of mind" Document 1962 Amusement Section Postcard 1962 Baby Show "Everybody's Day" Postcard 1 Blue Mountain House XX 2002 Blue Mountain House Burned 40 years ago Newspaper 1953 Blue Mountain House destroyed by fire Newspaper 1953 Blue Ridge Summit Manuscript 1944 Buena Vista Springs Golf Course Document 1944 Buena Vista Springs Golf Course Document 1944 Buena-Vista Spring Hotel and Trolley Document 1944 Buena-Vista Spring Hotel and Trolley Document 1944 General View Postcard 1944 General View Postcard 1944 Grouts Hotel Postcard 1944 Grouts Hotel Postcard 1944 General View Postcard 1944 Grouts Hotel Postcard 1944 Grouts Hotel Postcard 1944 Grouts Hotel Postcard 1944 | "Pen Mar - Yesterday and Tomorrow" Image: state of mind" 1974 "Pen Mar a state of mind" Document 1962 "Pen Mar Park, The Gem of the Blue Ridge" Document 1962 Amusement Section Postcard x Baby Show "Everybody's Day" Postcard x Blue Mountain House XX 2002 Image: state of mind" Blue Mountain House Burned 40 years ago Newspaper 1953 Image: state of mind" Blue Mountain House destroyed by fire Manuscript 1944 Image: state of mind" Blue Ridge Summit Manuscript 1944 Image: state of mind" Buena Vista Springs Golf Course Document 1944 Image: state of mind" Buena Vista Springs Hotel Photograph Image: state of mind" Image: state of mind" Buena Vista Spring Hotel and Trolley Document Image: state of mind" Image: state of mind" Buena Vista Spring Hotel and Trolley Postcard Image: state of mind" Image: state of mind" General View Postcard Image: state of mind" Image: state of mind" Image: state of mind" General View Postcard Image: state of |

| 1 | | · · · · · | | |
|--|---|---|---|---|
| Pen Mar | Photograph | | х | |
| Pen Mar Acquisition History | Document | 1975 | | |
| Pen Mar Co. Park (2) | Brochure | 1987 | | |
| Pen Mar Co. Park Grand Opening | Document | 1977 | | |
| Pen Mar Dance Pavilion Committee Minutes (picture) | Manuscript | 1978- 79 | | |
| Pen Mar Multipurpose Pavilion Dedication | Document | 1980 | | |
| Pen Mar Park | Photograph and Negatives | 1928 | x | |
| Pen Mar Park | Мар | nd | | |
| Pen Mar Park | Photograph | 1949 | x | |
| Pen Mar Park Lecture | Document | 1973 | | |
| Pen Mar Park still being visited | Newspaper | 1943 | | |
| Pen Mar Park still lures visitors | Newspaper | 1943 | | |
| Pen Mar; Gettysburg | Negatives | 1935 | x | |
| Pen Mark Park Stations | Мар | nd | | |
| People at Pen Mar | Photograph | | x | |
| Ragged Edge | Postcard | 1910 | x | |
| Reunion at Pen Mar | Newspaper | 1886 | | |
| The Resort Era: Pen Mar, Blue Ridge Summit (3) | Card | 1976 | | |
| View from High Rock | Postcard | | x | Cumberland Valley |
| W.M. Station | Postcard | 1939 | x | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners Plan to Acquire Pen Mar Park | Document | | | |
| When the Blue Mountain House Burned | Newspaper | 1959 | | |
| A Fun Ride Through the Mountains | Manuscript | 2015 | | |
| A Trip to Franklin Cliff | Manuscript | 2013 | | High Rock |
| Midnight Battle Along Mason-Dixon Line | Booklet | 2013 | | Monterey Pass |
| | Manuscript | | | 1 |
| | Pen Mar Acquisition History Pen Mar Co. Park (2) Pen Mar Co. Park Grand Opening Pen Mar Dance Pavilion Committee Minutes (picture) Pen Mar Dance Pavilion Dedication Pen Mar Multipurpose Pavilion Dedication Pen Mar Park Pen Mar Park Pen Mar Park Pen Mar Park Pen Mar Park Lecture Pen Mar Park still being visited Pen Mar Park Still lures visitors Pen Mar Park Still lures visitors Pen Mar Park Stations People at Pen Mar Ragged Edge Reunion at Pen Mar The Resort Era: Pen Mar, Blue Ridge Summit (3) View from High Rock W.M. Station Washington Co. Commissioners Plan to Acquire Pen Mar Park A Fun Ride Through the Mountains A Trip to Franklin Cliff | Pen Mar Acquisition HistoryDocumentPen Mar Co. Park (2)BrochurePen Mar Co. Park Grand OpeningDocumentPen Mar Dance Pavilion Committee Minutes (picture)ManuscriptPen Mar Dance Pavilion DedicationDocumentPen Mar Multipurpose Pavilion DedicationDocumentPen Mar ParkMapPen Mar ParkMapPen Mar ParkDocumentPen Mar ParkDocumentPen Mar Park LectureDocumentPen Mar Park still being visitedNewspaperPen Mar Park still lures visitorsNegativesPen Mar, GettysburgNegativesPen Mark Park StationsMapPeople at Pen MarPhotographRagged EdgePostcardReunion at Pen MarCardThe Resort Era: Pen Mar, Blue Ridge Summit (3)PostcardView from High RockPostcardWashington Co. Commissioners Plan to Acquire Pen Mar ParkNewspaperWhen the Blue Mountain House BurnedNewspaperA Trip to Franklin CliffManuscriptMidnight Battle Along Mason-Dixon LineBooklet | Pen MarDecument1975Pen Mar Acquisition HistoryBrochure1987Pen Mar Co. Park (2)Brochure1987Pen Mar Co. Park Grand OpeningDocument1977Pen Mar Dance Pavilion Committee Minutes (picture)Manuscript1978-Pen Mar Dance Pavilion Committee Minutes (picture)Document1980Pen Mar Multipurpose Pavilion DedicationDocument1980Pen Mar ParkMapndPen Mar ParkMapndPen Mar ParkPhotograph and Negatives1943Pen Mar Park LectureDocument1973Pen Mar Park still being visitedNewspaper1943Pen Mar Park still being visitedNewspaper1943Pen Mar Park still lures visitorsMapndPen Mar, GettysburgNegatives1935Pen Mar, GettysburgNegatives1935Pen Mar, Brack StationsMapndRagged EdgePhotograph1910Raunion at Pen MarStation1976View from High RockPostcard1939View from High RockPostcard1939Washington Co. Commissioners Plan to Acquire Pen Mar ParkNewspaper1959A Fun Ride Through the MountainsManuscript2015A Trip to Franklin Cliff20132013 | Pen MarNameNameNamePen Mar Acquisition HistoryDocument19751Pen Mar Co. Park (2)Brochure19871Pen Mar Co. Park Grand OpeningDocument19771Pen Mar Dance Pavilion Committee Minutes (picture)Manuscript19781Pen Mar Dance Pavilion DedicationDocument19801Pen Mar ParkPhotograph and Negatives1928xPen Mar ParkPhotograph1949xPen Mar Park LectureDocument19731Pen Mar Park still being visitedNewspaper19431Pen Mar Park still lures visitorsNewspaper19431Pen Mar Park still lures visitorsNegatives1935xPen Mar Park still lures visitorsNegatives1935xPen Mar Park StationsPotographndxRagged EdgePostcard1910xRagged EdgePostcard1976xView from High RockPostcard1939xWashington Co. Commissioners Plan to Acquire Pen Mar ParkNewspaper1959xWashington Co. Commissioners Plan to Acquire Pen Mar ParkNewspaper1959xA Fun Ride Through the MountainsNewspaper1959xA Trip to Franklin CliffManuscript201311Mindight Battle Along Mason-Dixon LineBooklet201311 |

| | | Manuscript | | | 1 |
|----------------------------------|---|------------|-------|---|----------------------|
| Pen Mar | Vacation Lodge | | 2015 | | Summit Villa |
| Pen Mar | Tip-Top Tower: A Survivor | Newsletter | 2019 | | |
| Pen Mar | Weikert's Garage | Receipt | 1967 | х | Blue Ridge Summit |
| Pennsylvania Canal Society (Box) | Pennsylvania Canal Society - "Canal Currents" | XX | 1968- | x | |
| Pennsylvania Canals | Allegheny Portage Railroad (NPS) | Brochure | | | |
| Pennsylvania Canals | Guide to Pennsylvania Canals | Brochure | | | |
| Pennsylvania Canals | Kittanning Trail - Allegheny Portage - Horseshoe Curve | Booklet | 1976 | x | |
| Pennsylvania Canals | Mitchell's Compendium of the Internal Improvements | Booklet | 1835 | | |
| Pennsylvania Canals | Reprint: Sylvester Welch's Report on the Allegheny Portage Railroad | Booklet | 1833 | | |
| Pennsylvania Canals | The Old Allegheny Portage Railroad | Booklet | 1952 | x | |
| Pennsylvania Canals | The Pennsylvania Canal | Book | 1979 | x | |
| Pennsylvania History | "The Scotch Irish of Pennsylvania" | Document | 1964 | | |
| Pennsylvania History | Andrew Duncan to William Beitzell | Letter | 1848 | | |
| Pennsylvania History | Cattlemen's Reunion | Document | 1928 | | |
| Pennsylvania History | Centennial Jubilee at New Holland, PA | Book | 1876 | | |
| Pennsylvania History | Diary of Ezechiel Sangmeister, Volume X | Book | 1827 | | |
| Pennsylvania History | Ephrata Cloister | Booklet | 2000 | | |
| Pennsylvania History | Franklin Co. 1876 Centennial | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Pennsylvania History | Genealogical Map of the Counties (2) | Мар | 1967 | | |
| Pennsylvania History | German American Studies Journal | Booklet | 1975 | | |
| Pennsylvania History | Gettysburg National Military Park | Brochure | 1958 | | |
| Pennsylvania History | Henry Bouquet and Pennsylvania | Document | 1991 | | |
| Pennsylvania History | Historic Carlisle Barracks | Booklet | | | |
| Pennsylvania History | History of Pensilvania [sic], 1935 reprint | Booklet | 1698 | | |
| Pennsylvania History | Inhabitants in 1767 - Berks Co., PA | Booklet | 1985 | | |
| Pennsylvania History | Irving College | Booklet | 1926 | x | Mechanicsburg, PA |

| Joseph Lehn - Woodturner | Booklet | 1967 | | |
|--|---|---|---|--|
| Juniata Wonderland | Brochure | | | |
| List of Pennsylvania County Courthouses | Document | | | |
| Map of Pennsylvania | Мар | 1798 | | |
| Military Service Records from 73 Regiment, PA Infantry | Document | 1860s | | Civil War |
| Official Map and Street Guide of Johnstown | Booklet | 1952 | | |
| Ork - First Capital of the United States | Booklet | | | |
| Pennsylvania And The Civil War | Booklet | 1961 | x | Civil War |
| Pennsylvania and The Civil War, A Handbook (2) | Booklet | 1961 | | Civil War |
| Pennsylvania Attractions | Brochure | | | |
| Pennsylvania Political Subdivisions | Мар | 1965 | | |
| Pennsylvania's Civil War Heritage | Booklet | 2006 | | |
| Photographic Story of the 1889 Johnstown Flood | Book | 1967 | | |
| Shambaugh Family Newsletter | Newsletter | 1986 | | |
| Territory of County Formation (2) | Document | | | |
| The Capitol, Harrisburg, PA | Postcard | 1908 | x | |
| The Conococheague Massacre | Booklet | 1895 | x | |
| Various Historic Pennsylvania leaflets | Document | | | |
| York and York Co. and the Civil War | Booklet | | | |
| York Co. and Its Government | Book | 1959 | x | |
| Pennsylvania Travel Map | Мар | 1973 | х | Texaco |
| Bird's Eye View of Sommerfield, PA | Postcard | | | |
| The Life and Age of Man | Document | 1829 | x | |
| Family record of Hachen Family | Document | | | |
| Great American Gun Inventors | Booklet | | | |
| Hawken Rifles Prized | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| | Juniata Wonderland List of Pennsylvania County Courthouses Map of Pennsylvania Military Service Records from 73 Regiment, PA Infantry Official Map and Street Guide of Johnstown Ork - First Capital of the United States Pennsylvania And The Civil War Pennsylvania and The Civil War, A Handbook (2) Pennsylvania Attractions Pennsylvania Political Subdivisions Pennsylvania's Civil War Heritage Photographic Story of the 1889 Johnstown Flood Shambaugh Family Newsletter Territory of County Formation (2) The Capitol, Harrisburg, PA The Conococheague Massacre Various Historic Pennsylvania leaflets York and York Co. and the Civil War York Co. and Its Government Pennsylvania Travel Map Bird's Eye View of Sommerfield, PA The Life and Age of Man Family record of Hachen Family Great American Gun Inventors | Joseph Lehn - WoodturnerBrochureJuniata WonderlandBrochureList of Pennsylvania County CourthousesDocumentMap of PennsylvaniaMapMilitary Service Records from 73 Regiment, PA InfantryDocumentOfficial Map and Street Guide of JohnstownBookletOrk - First Capital of the United StatesBookletPennsylvania And The Civil WarBookletPennsylvania and The Civil War, A Handbook (2)BrochurePennsylvania AttractionsBrochurePennsylvania Political SubdivisionsMapPennsylvania's Civil War HeritageBookletPhotographic Story of the 1889 Johnstown FloodBookShambaugh Family NewsletterNewsletterTerritory of County Formation (2)DocumentThe Capitol, Harrisburg, PABookletVarious Historic Pennsylvania leafletsDocumentYork And York Co. and the Civil WarBookletYork Co. and Its GovernmentPostcardPennsylvania Travel MapBaokBird's Eye View of Sommerfield, PAPostcardThe Life and Age of ManDocumentFamily record of Hachen FamilyDocumentGreat American Gun InventorsBookletNewspaperDocument | Joseph Lehn - Woodturner1967Juniata WonderlandBrochureList of Pennsylvania County CourthousesDocumentMap of PennsylvaniaMap1793Military Service Records from 73 Regiment, PA InfantryDocument1860sOfficial Map and Street Guide of JohnstownBooklet1952Ork - First Capital of the United StatesBooklet1961Pennsylvania and The Civil WarBooklet1961Pennsylvania And The Civil War, A Handbook (2)Booklet1961Pennsylvania AttractionsMap1965Pennsylvania Political SubdivisionsMap1965Pennsylvania's Civil War HeritageBooklet2006Photographic Story of the 1889 Johnstown FloodBook1967Shambaugh Family NewsletterNewsletter1986Territory of County Formation (2)Document1908The Capitol, Harrisburg, PAPostcard1908Yarious Historic Pennsylvania leafletsDocument1959York Co. and Its GovernmentBooklet1959York Co. and Its GovernmentBooklet1959Pennsylvania Travel MapMap1973Bird's Eye View of Sommerfield, PAPostcard1959Family record of Hachen FamilyDocument1829Family record of Hachen FamilyDocument1829Great American Gun InventorsBooklet1829 | Joseph Lehn - Woodturner1967Juniata WonderlandBrochureIIIIList of Pennsylvania County CourthousesDocumentIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIII |

| 1 | | | | r |
|--|---|---|---|--|
| Historical Lecture on the Pennsylvania or Kentucky Rifle | Document | 1972 | | |
| The Hawken House; U.S. Grant | Newspaper | 1975 | | Civil War |
| The Pennsylvania Rifle | Brochure | 1976 | | |
| Samuel Hawken to Willaim Hawken | Letter | 1837 | | |
| Peterson's Ladies' National Magazine (broken) | Manuscript | 1861- 87 | x | |
| Photographs of Hotel Alexander | Photograph | 1947- 59 | x | Wempe Collection |
| Photography by M.M. Main & Jessie Lehman (file drawer) | ХХ | | | |
| A History of Washington Co. Physicians | Newspaper | 1947 | x | |
| Dr. H.U. Yeater (Dentist) | Card | 1933 | x | |
| Jefferson Medical College | Booklet | 1927 | x | |
| Surgeon John Mutius Gaines by Richard Clem | Newspaper | 2006 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospital Physician Directory | Booklet | 1991 | | |
| Pigeon Association Show and Convention | Brochure | 1933 | x | |
| Pioneer Hook and Ladder Company Records (2 boxes) | хх | 1873- | x | |
| Eugene A. Brown | Newspaper | 1919 | | Brownsville MD |
| Property Sale Ledger- Laura E. Fouch | Book | 1956 | х | Brownsville MD |
| Ads for Stud Horse owned by Edward L. Boteler | Newspaper | 1823 | | |
| Brown Family - Brownsville Post Office | Newspaper | 1934 | | |
| Brown Family of Brownsville | Book | 1995 | x | |
| Brownsville - Gapland Ruritan Community Day | Booklet | 1956 | x | |
| Brownsville - Gapland Ruritan Community Day | Booklet | 1958 | x | |
| Brownsville Brethren Church Honors Good Citizens | Document | 2004 | | |
| Brownsville Church of the Brethren Dedication | Booklet | 1960 | x | |
| Brownsville Post Office | Drawing | 1991 | | |
| Brownsville Post Office Closed | Newspaper | 2012 | | Brown family |
| Brownsville Post Office Closed | | | | |
| | The Hawken House; U.S. Grant The Pennsylvania Rifle Samuel Hawken to Willaim Hawken Peterson's Ladies' National Magazine (broken) Photographs of Hotel Alexander Photography by M.M. Main & Jessie Lehman (file drawer) A History of Washington Co. Physicians Dr. H.U. Yeater (Dentist) Jefferson Medical College Surgeon John Mutius Gaines by Richard Clem Washington Co. Hospital Physician Directory Pigeon Association Show and Convention Pioneer Hook and Ladder Company Records (2 boxes) Eugene A. Brown Property Sale Ledger- Laura E. Fouch Ads for Stud Horse owned by Edward L. Boteler Brown Family - Brownsville Post Office Brown Family of Brownsville Brownsville - Gapland Ruritan Community Day Brownsville Brethren Church Honors Good Citizens Brownsville Dest Office | The Hawken House; U.S. Grant Newspaper The Pennsylvania Rifle Brochure Samuel Hawken to Willaim Hawken Letter Peterson's Ladies' National Magazine (broken) Manuscript Photographs of Hotel Alexander Photograph Photography by M.M. Main & Jessie Lehman (file drawer) XX A History of Washington Co. Physicians Newspaper Dr. H.U. Yeater (Dentist) Card Jefferson Medical College Booklet Surgeon John Mutius Gaines by Richard Clem Newspaper Washington Co. Hospital Physician Directory Booklet Pioneer Hook and Ladder Company Records (2 boxes) XX Eugene A. Brown Newspaper Property Sale Ledger- Laura E. Fouch Newspaper Ads for Stud Horse owned by Edward L. Boteler Newspaper Brown Family - Brownsville Post Office Newspaper Brown Family of Brownsville Booklet Brownsville - Gapland Ruritan Community Day Booklet Brownsville Post Office Document Brownsville Post Office Drownsy Brownsville Post Office Drawing | Historical Lecture on the Pennsylvania or Kentucky Rifle1972The Hawken House; U.S. GrantNewspaper1975The Pennsylvania RifleBrochure1976Samuel Hawken to Willaim HawkenLetter1837Peterson's Ladies' National Magazine (broken)Manuscript1861- 87Photographs of Hotel AlexanderPhotograph1947- 59Photography by M.M. Main & Jessie Lehman (file draver)XX1A History of Washington Co. PhysiciansNewspaper1933Jefferson Medical CollegeBooklet1927Surgeon John Mutius Gaines by Richard ClemNewspaper2006Washington Co. Hospital Physician DirectoryBrochure1933Pioneer Hook and Ladder Company Records (2 boxes)XX1873-Eugene A. BrownNewspaper1919Property Sale Ledger- Laura E. FouchBooklet1956Ads for Stud Horse owned by Edward L. BotelerNewspaper1823Brown Family of BrownsvilleDest Hosk1956Brown Family of BrownsvilleBooklet1956Brownsville - Gapland Ruritan Community DayBooklet1958Brownsville Church of the Brethren DedicationDocument2004Brownsville Post OfficeDrawing1960Brownsville Post OfficeDrawing1960Brownsville Post OfficeDocument2004 | Historical Lecture on the Pennsylvania or Kentucky Rifle 1972 The Hawken House; U.S. Grant Newspaper 1975 The Pennsylvania Rifle Brochure 1976 Samuel Hawken to Willaim Hawken Letter 1837 Peterson's Ladies' National Magazine (broken) Manuscript 1867- Photographs of Hotel Alexander Photograph 1947- x Photography by M.M. Main & Jessie Lehman (file drawer) 1947 x A History of Washington Co. Physicians Newspaper 1947 x Dr. H.U. Yeater (Dentist) Card 1933 x Jefferson Medical College Booklet 1927 x Surgeon John Mutius Gaines by Richard Clern Newspaper 2006 1921 Vashington Co. Hospital Physician Directory Booklet 1933 x Pioneer Hook and Ladder Company Records (2 boxes) XX 1873- x Eugene A. Brown 1919 1919 1919 Property Sale Ledger- Laura E. Fouch Newspaper 1934 1823 Brown Family - Brownsville Post Office Newspaper 1934 1823 Brown Family - Brownsville Post Office Booklet 1935 x Brown Family - Gapland Ruritan Community Day Booklet 1956 x< |

| | | | | | . <u></u> |
|---------------------|--|------------|------|---|------------------|
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Brownsville, MD | Мар | 1877 | х | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Brownsville, MD Bowling Team | Photograph | 1950 | x | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Buzzard Rocks, Elk Ridge Mountains | Drawing | 1991 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Carousel animals | Photograph | | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Catch-2 (Citizens Against Toxic Chemical Hazards) | Document | 1981 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Charter Members and Officers, Brownsville-Gapland Ruritan Club | Document | 1954 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Death of Augustus Young | Newspaper | 2011 | | Original 1911 |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Descendant of Brownsville founder | Newspaper | 1960 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Describing the Double Whirl | Document | | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Early Pleasant Valley Land Plats | Document | 2008 | | Yost Smith |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Eight Springs in Brownsville | Newspaper | | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Elk Ridge, MD | Document | 1962 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | G. T. Brown - Holiday Hints | Card | 1915 | х | Brownsville MD |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | G.W. Moore - Service Garage | Card | | x | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Gapland | Document | 1890 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Gapland Will Have no Saloon | Newspaper | 1916 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | General Regimental Order 35th Mass. Reg. | Letter | 1862 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | German Baptist Meeting House, Brownsville | Drawing | 1991 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Good Citizen - Brownsville Brethren Church | Booklet | 2004 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Harding House slated for demolition | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Historic Stone House to be save from demolition | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | History of Pleasant Valley | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| | | Brochure | | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Homewood (2) | Document | | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Israel Creek Bridge | | 1996 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | J.E. Himes (3) | Receipt | 1938 | х | Standard Oil Co. |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | J.E. Massey Castle - General Merchandise | Card | | x | Brownsville, MD |

| | | | 1 | | · |
|---------------------|---|----------------|---------------|---|-----------------|
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Jeremiah E. Rohrer - dry goods, etc. (back page ad) | Booklet | 1866 | x | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | John Heflebower (4) | Receipt | 1867 | x | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Joseph E. Himes | Envelope | | x | Weverton, MD |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | MD Life in Gapland | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | National Geographic writes about Pleasant Valley | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | New Caveran - near Rohrersville | Newspaper | 1928 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Obituaries of Pleasant Valley citizens | Newspaper | 1897- 1900 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Paintings and Sculptures of A.T. Mendez | Document | 1989 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Photo Exhibit Skips Pleasant Valley Bridge | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Play at home of J.T. Edwards | Document | 1901 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Pleasant Valley Ruritan Club 40th Anniversary | Document | 1994 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Pleasant Valley Ruritan Ladies Auxiliary | Document | 1976 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Pleasant Valley School Directory | Booklet | 1970 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Pleasant Valley Township, Kansas | Booklet | 1973 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Pleasant Valley Volunteer Fire Company | Document | | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Poem "Pleasant Valley" by Arthur L. Blessing, M.D. | Document | | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Portrait of Yarrow Mamout | Mixed Material | 2008 | | Yarrowsburg, MD |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Power Line problem in Pleasant Valley | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Public School Register | Document | 1896- 1901 | x | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Receipt and Letter to Jacob Rohrer | XX | 1883- 88 | x | |
| | | Manuscript | | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Records - Brownsville Brethren Church | Letter | 1895 - 1967 | | Baptisms |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Report to Maj. Gen. Burnside | Letter | 1982 | | Civil War |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Rev. S.J. Montgomery killed instantly | Newspaper | 1918 | | |
| | | Photograph | | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Rohersville Band Carriage | Naura | | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Rohrersville Band | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Samuel Patch, 35th Massachusetts Reg., Battle of South Mountain | Letter | 1862 | | Civil War |

| | | - | | | |
|------------------------|--|----------------|------|---|--------------------------|
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Sandy Hook to be Moved Back | Newspaper | 1912 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Saturdays with Sophie | Book | 2011 | | Bill Kellers |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Savage Distillery Burned | Newspaper | 1916 | 6 | Weverton, MD |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Scene in Pleasant Valley, MD - Alex. Gardner photo | Photograph | 1862 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Shifler Marble Quarry | Booklet | 2018 | 3 | Richard Haynes |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | S'more Southern "Generosity" | Newspaper | 1925 | | Agusta, MD. |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Stive's Merry-Go-Round | Document | | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | T. L. Stine | Card | | х | Trego MD |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | The Country Store (Paul Norris, Sr.) | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | The Gapland Country | Newspaper | 1897 | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Wagon with men and carousel animals | Photograph | | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Whiskey and Mash Seized | Newspaper | 1931 | | Mt. Briar |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Rohrersville Band Carriage | Photograph | | | |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Shifler Marble Quarry | Booklet | 2018 | | Richard Haynes |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Trego Store and Elevator Co. | Mixed Material | | x | L. H. Colbert |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | New Home Sewing Machine Co. (T. L. Stine) | Card | | x | Trego, MD |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Justice Eugene A. Brown Disappears | Newspaper | 2019 | | Actual - 23 May, 1919 |
| Pleasant Valley, MD | Pleasant Valley, MD Ledgers: George W. Thomas, Blacksmith 1872-1904: James Smith, Farmer 1902-1920 | XX | | | |
| Poetry | Fellow Traveler | Book | 1999 | | |
| Poetry | Selections from Percy Bysshe Shelley | Booklet | | x | |
| Poetry | Somebody's Darling | Document | | x | |
| Poetry | The Antietam | Booklet | | | |
| Poetry | Windows to the World - Fountaindale Elementary School | Booklet | 1990 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Charles Evans Hughes | Card | 1916 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | Democratic Rally - 1968 Campaign | Document | 1968 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Democratic Ticket | Document | | х | Louis V. Baughman |

| Politics and Elections | Democratic Ticket | Document | 1888 | х | Henry Kyd Douglas |
|------------------------|--|----------------|--------------|---|------------------------|
| Politics and Elections | Democratic Ticket | Document | 1886 | х | L. Victor Baughman |
| Politics and Elections | Democratic Ticket | Document | 1887 | х | Victor Cushwa |
| Politics and Elections | Democratic Ticket | Document | 1884 | х | Grover Cleveland |
| Politics and Elections | Democratic Ticket | Document | 1885 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | Dwight D. Eisenhower Inaugural | Booklet | 1953 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Election Notice | Document | 1934 | х | Hugh K. Troxell |
| Politics and Elections | Election Notice | Document | 1921 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | Election Notice | Document | 1924 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | Election Notice | Document | 1932 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | F. Till Fiery for County Commissioner | Card | 1928 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | Fiftieth Anniversary of Gov. Hamilton's Election | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Jefferson-Jackson Day Dinner (3) | Document | 19-88, 96-98 | | Democratic Party |
| Politics and Elections | John Salvator | Mixed Material | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Louis L. Goldstein (coin) | Mixed Material | 1999 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Lynn Hamburg - Sheriff Candidate | Card | | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Marylanders for Mathias | Envelope | 1974 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Mills for Me Club | Card | | х | Herman L. Mills |
| Politics and Elections | National Prohibition Ticket | Document | 1888 | х | Louis E. McComas |
| Politics and Elections | National Prohibition Ticket | Document | 1888 | х | Clinton B. Fisk |
| Politics and Elections | National Union Republican Ticket | Document | 1868 | х | Ulysses S. Grant |
| Politics and Elections | Official Political Information | Booklet | 1912 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | Paul Muldowney-Sore Loser | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Prohibition | Document | 1887 | х | Summerfield Baldwin |
| Politics and Elections | Prohibition Ticket | Document | 1886 | х | Rev. Luther A. Mann |
| | | Document | | | + |

| | | Document | <u> </u> | | , |
|------------------------|-------------------|----------|----------|---|-------------------------|
| Politics and Elections | Republican Ticket | | 1886 | Х | Louis E. McComas |
| Politics and Elections | Republican Ticket | Document | 1887 | х | Edward Stake |
| Politics and Elections | Republican Ticket | Document | 1885 | х | Edward Stake |
| Politics and Elections | Republican Ticket | Document | 1880 | х | James A. Garfield |
| Politics and Elections | Republican Ticket | Document | 1888 | х | Benjamin Harrison |
| Politics and Elections | Republican Ticket | Document | 1884 | х | James G. Blaine |
| Politics and Elections | Republican Ticket | Document | 1897 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | Republican Ticket | Document | 1889 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1901 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1914 | х | David Lewis |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1922 | х | Frank M. Mish |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1904 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1908 | х | David J. Lewis |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1920 | Х | Frank M. Mish |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1912 | х | David J. Lewis |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1894 | х | George W. Kiracofe |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1900 | Х | William McKinley |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1917 | х | Leon R. Yourtee |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1919 | х | E. Russell Hicks |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1898 | х | George A. Pearre |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1913 | Х | Omar T. Kaylor |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1928 | х | David J. Lewis |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1899 | х | Charles D. Wagaman |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1896 | х | William McKinley |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1923 | х | Alexander Armstrong |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1930 | х | W. Preston Lane, Jr. |

| | | - | | | |
|------------------------|---|----------------|---------|---|------------------------|
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1890 | Х | Louis E. McComas |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1902 | Х | George A. Pierce |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1892 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1916 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1903 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1895 | Х | |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1891 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1901 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | Seasons Greetings - Charles McC. Mathias, Jr. | Card | 1966 | | Hessian Barracks |
| Politics and Elections | Senator Louis E. McComas | Photograph | 1905 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Steve Sager | Mixed Material | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Temperance Ticket | Document | 1879 | Х | William T. Hamilton |
| Politics and Elections | Vaughn J. Baker | Card | | x | Clerk of Court |
| Politics and Elections | Vic Cushwa Senator-Sager's Town | Mixed Material | | х | |
| Politics and Elections | White House Recipes | Brochure | | x | J. Glenn Beale, Jr. |
| Politics and Elections | Woodrow Wilson | Card | 1916 | Х | |
| Politics and Elections | Young Democrats | Newsletter | 1983-88 | Х | |
| Politics and Elections | Young Democrats | Mixed Material | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot | Document | 1901 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | John Salvator | Mixed Material | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Steve Sager | Mixed Material | | | |
| Politics and Elections | William Preston Lane, Jr. (For Governor) | Document | | | |
| Politics and Elections | What the Democrats ought to do | Booklet | 1894 | х | |
| Politics and Elections | F. Tilghman, Fiery Candidate for County Commissioner | Card | | х | |
| Politics and Elections | A Republican Prayer | Document | | | |
| Politics and Elections | "A Contract between the people and the Progressive Party" | Document | | x | |

| Politics and Elections | Arita Snyder for House of Delegates | Card | 1934 | x | |
|------------------------|--|------------|------|---|---------------------|
| Politics and Elections | Arthur Lee Haines for House of Delegates | Document | 1966 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Charles McC. Mathias, Jr. | Booklet | 1972 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Christmas Card from Representative Charles McC. Mathias, Jr. | Card | 1963 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Conley for Governor Club of Washington Co. membership application | Card | 1934 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Conley for Governor of MD (3) | Newsletter | | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Dan Moylan for State's Attorney | Card | | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Democratic Candidates in General Election | Document | 1962 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Democratic Fundraising Dinner | Document | 1976 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Doug Bast for County Commissioner | Card | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Edward L. Shank for Judge of Orphans Court | Card | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Elect and Re-Elect Edward L. Shank for Judge of Orphans Court | Document | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Elect Boyer City Council (Alfred W.) | Card | 1997 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Elect Samuel "Sam" Bayer | Card | 2002 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Election Night Watch, Washington Hilton Hotel | Document | 1980 | | |
| Politics and Elections | For County Commissioner - Milton Crawford | Card | | x | Fayetteville, PA |
| Politics and Elections | For Register & Recorder - John W. Hartman | Card | 1943 | x | Chambersburg, PA |
| Politics and Elections | For Register & Recorder - Jospeh S. Rahauser | Card | 1943 | x | Chambersburg, PA |
| Politics and Elections | For Sheriff - Charles H. Gillan | Card | 1935 | x | Chambersburg, PA |
| Politics and Elections | George D. Hicks for House of Delegates | Card | | | |
| Politics and Elections | George Snyder for State Senator | Brochure | | | |
| Politics and Elections | George W. "Hooper" Wolfe for Orphans Court | Card | 1970 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Goodloe Byron for Congress | Brochure | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Goodloe E. Byron | Booklet | 1972 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Harold L. Boyer for County Commissioner | Card | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Harry C. Shank for County Commissioner | Card | | | |

| Politics and Elections | Harry Ken Potts for Mayor | Card | 1973 | | |
|------------------------|---|----------------|------|---|-------------------------|
| Politics and Elections | Hugh K. Troxell for Treasurer | Card | | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Inaugural Ceremonies, President Dwight D. Eisenhower | Booklet | 1957 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Invitation to visit Mrs. Theodore Roosevelt | Card | 1935 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | J. Glenn Beall, Jr. (US Senate) | Postcard | | x | |
| Politics and Elections | J. Glenn Beall, Jr. for Senate | Card | 1970 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Joe Tydings Campaign Visit in Keedysville | Document | 1964 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Joe Tydings for U.S.Senate | Brochure | | | |
| Politics and Elections | John L. Ford for House of Delegates | Card | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Kenneth R. Daniels for State Senator | Document | 1966 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Maryland - Washington Co. Democratic Slate | Document | 1962 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Membership card, "Washington (Bull Moose) Party" | Card | 1912 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Nixon - Lodge - Mathias political pin | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Notes on Election Results from Washington Co. 1796- 1984 | Document | 1985 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Presidential Election Results 1852, 1856, 1860 | Book | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Presidential Electors in Maryland 1789-1980 | Book | 1981 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Primary Voter's Guide, League of Women Voters | Newspaper | 1998 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Progressive National Committee, Roosevelt Administration | Brochure | | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Achievements R. Noel Spence for States Attorney | Brochure | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Re-Elect Byron to Congress | Card | | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Re-Elect Charles E. Price for Sheriff | Document | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Re-Elect Evan Crossley for County Commissioner | Card | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Re-Elect George E. Snyder | Brochure | 1970 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Re-Elect H. Edward Anderson | Mixed Material | | x | County Commissioners |
| Politics and Elections | Re-Elect Mayor Sager | Brochure | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Republican Central Committee Banquet (3) | Document | 1957 | | |

| | | | | , , , | |
|------------------------|---|-----------------------------|---------------|---------------------------|--|
| Politics and Elections | Rise of the Know Nothings in Baltimore | Document | 1965 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Rome F. Schwagel for County Commissioner | Card | | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Rome F. Schwagel for County Commissioner | Document | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Sample Ballot, Democratic Primaries | Document | 1934 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Sickles for Congressman-At-Large sticker | Document | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Stanley P.F. Kline for County Commissioner | Card | | | |
| Politics and Elections | Thank you letter from President Ronald Reagan | Letter | 1980 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Thank you letters from President Gerald R. Ford | Letter | 1975- 1980 | | |
| Politics and Elections | The Democratic Digest, Democratic National Convention | Booklet | 1941 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Theodore R. McKeldin for Governor | Letter | 1950 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Theodore Roosevelt Presidential Campaign | Letter | 1912 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | To the Taxpayers and Voters | Document | | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Tom Parks for Register of Wills campaign material | Brochure | | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Volunteer Enrollment Cards, Progressive National Committee | Document | | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Volunteers' Department, Progressive National Committee | Letter | 1914 | x | |
| Politics and Elections | Voter's Guide, League of Women Voters | Document | 1970 | | |
| Politics and Elections | Voter's Handbook | Document | | x | |
| Politics and Elections | W. Carlton Parsley for Treasurer | Brochure | | x | |
| Pondsville, MD | "The History of Pondsville" | Document | 1982 | | |
| Porter Chemical Co. | Chemcraft Chemical Magic | Booklet | 1940 | x | |
| Porter Chemical Co. | American Chemists and Chemical Engineers | Magazine Article | 1976 | | |
| Porter Chemical Co. | ChemCraft Experiment Book | Booklet | 1937 | x | |
| Porter Chemical Co. | Collectors Mineralogy | Booklet | 1953 | | |
| Porter Chemical Co. | Gilbert Fun with Chemistry | Booklet | 1956 | | |
| Porter Chemical Co. | Plantcraft - Book No. 3 - Plant Diseases and Insects | Book | 1938 | x | |
| Porter Chemical Co. | Porter Chemical products | Photograph and Negatives | | x | |

| Porter Chemical Co. | Porter Co Purchase of Hess Factory | Newspaper | 1931 | | |
|---------------------|--|------------------|------|---|-------------------|
| Porter Chemical Co. | Product line | Booklet | 1946 | x | |
| Porter Chemical Co. | ScienceCraft Electro-Physics | Booklet | 1937 | х | |
| Porter Chemical Co. | ScienceCraft Mineralogy Manual | Booklet | 1936 | х | |
| Porter Chemical Co. | The Collector's Handbook, Manual for Natural History Collectors | Book | 1951 | | |
| Potomac Company | Zuck's Landing (Mercerville) | Manuscript | | | C & O Canal |
| Potomac Company | "America's Greatest Eighteenth Century Engineering Achievement" | Magazine Article | 1963 | | |
| Potomac Company | "Observations on the River Potomack; George Washington letters" | Magazine Article | 1940 | | |
| Potomac Company | 1769 Sluice Still in Use (House's Falls) | Manuscript | 2002 | | |
| Potomac Company | A Potomac River Dugout | Magazine Article | | | |
| Potomac Company | Boating Flour - Solomon Buckles | Newspaper | 1823 | | |
| Potomac Company | Canal around Shenandoah Falls | Мар | 1825 | | |
| Potomac Company | Canal Structure | Document | | | |
| Potomac Company | From Canal to Constitution | Manuscript | 1986 | | Virginia Canals |
| Potomac Company | George Washington 's Boatment | Document | 1984 | | Richard Stanton |
| Potomac Company | History of Potomac Company | Newspaper | 1917 | | |
| Potomac Company | How do you spell "Batteau"? | Letter | 2015 | | Bill Trout-VCNS |
| Potomac Company | Library Obtains 1823 Potomac Company document | Newspaper | 1981 | | |
| Potomac Company | Life on the Potomac during the heyday of the Potomac Company 1795-1820 | Document | | | |
| Potomac Company | Memorandum of the Antietam Creek by Thomas Harbaugh | Document | | | |
| Potomac Company | Patowmack Canal Connection | Manuscript | 1987 | | |
| Potomac Company | Patowmack Company and James Rumsey | Newspaper | 1824 | | |
| Potomac Company | Potomac C. Navigation around Great Falls | Newspaper | 1797 | | |
| Potomac Company | Potomac C. Navigation around Great Falls | Newspaper | 1797 | | |
| Potomac Company | Potomac Canal (4) | Newspaper | 1823 | | |
| Potomac Company | Potomac Company Works and Mill Sites at Little Falls | Document | | | William E. Davies |

| Potomac Company | Potomack & Shenandoah Lottery Tickets | Document | 1810 | x | |
|-----------------|--|------------------|---------|---|-----------------|
| Potomac Company | Present Reminders of Early Commerce | Document | 1983 | | Osgood R. Smith |
| Potomac Company | Proposed Potomac Canal | Magazine Article | 1823 | | |
| Potomac Company | Public Workshop on the Potowmack Canal, Great Falls Park | Document | 1983 | | |
| Potomac Company | Report of John Mason to Secretary of Treasury on Potowmack Company | Document | 1808 | | |
| Potomac Company | Solicitation for subscriptions for Potomac Company | Document | 1762 | | |
| Potomac Company | Survey the River Potomac, Report of the Commissioners | Book | 1823 | x | |
| Potomac Company | The Canal and the Constitution | Document | | | |
| Potomac Company | The Potowmack Canal - Great Falls Park (3) | Brochure | | | NPS |
| Potomac Company | Tolls Received 1800-1817 | Document | | | |
| Potomac Company | Tolls Received 1800-1817 | Document | | | |
| Potomac Edison | "Getting Down to Earth" | Booklet | | | |
| Potomac Edison | "Valleys of History" | Booklet | | | |
| Potomac Edison | 100th Anniversary of Thomas Edison's Birth | Newspaper | 1947 | | |
| Potomac Edison | Ad for Frigidaire Appliances | Document | | | |
| Potomac Edison | Ad for Sunbeam Electric Snow Thrower | Document | | | |
| Potomac Edison | Allegheny Power System | Brochure | | x | |
| Potomac Edison | Allegheny Power System | Brochure | | | |
| Potomac Edison | Allegheny Power System | Мар | | x | |
| Potomac Edison | Allegheny Power, Customer Questions | Document | 1996 | | |
| Potomac Edison | American Water Works and Electric Company | Newsletter | 1931 | x | |
| Potomac Edison | American Water Works and Electric Company organizational chart | Document | | | |
| Potomac Edison | Birthplace of Thomas Edison | Negatives | | | |
| Potomac Edison | Calendars | Calendar | 1936-37 | x | |
| Potomac Edison | Charles D. Lyon, President of Potomac Edison Company | Negatives | | | |
| Potomac Edison | Commutation Book | Booklet | 1933 | x | Mt. Lena |

| | | | | | Υ |
|--------------------|--|------------------|-------------|---|-----------|
| Potomac Edison | Dam No. 4 Rope Driven Power Station | Magazine Article | 1987 | x | |
| Potomac Edison | Directory of Suburban Areas - Hagerstown | Booklet | 1963 | x | |
| Potomac Edison | Electric Range Portfolio | Booklet | | | |
| Potomac Edison | Lineman and Truck | Photograph | 1928 | х | |
| | | Document | 1020 | | |
| Potomac Edison | MD Utilities Association Mid-Year Meetings | Dhotograph | 1928 | х | |
| Potomac Edison | Mock Wedding Ceremony, Northern Virginia Power Company | Photograph | 1932- 37 | x | |
| Potomac Edison | Monongahela Power Company News | Newsletter | 1975 | | |
| Potomac Edison | Monongahela West Penn Public Service Company | Newsletter | 1931 | x | |
| Potomac Edison | Potomac Edison Annual Report to Employees | Document | 1948 | x | |
| Potomac Edison | Potomac Edison Company Truck on Lee St. | Photograph | | | |
| Potomac Edison | Potomac Edison News | Newsletter | 1927- 57 | x | |
| Potomac Edison | Potomac Edison News Salute to Graduates | Booklet | 1968- 93 | | |
| Potomac Edison | Potomac Edison Power Plant, Williamsport, MD | Negatives | 1940 | x | |
| Potomac Edison | Potomac Edison System Organization Chart | Document | 1961 | | |
| Potomac Edison | Potomac Edison transitions to Allegheny Power | Document | 1996 | | |
| Potomac Edison | Power Plant at Dam No. 4 | Newspaper | 1908 | | |
| Potomac Edison | R. Paul Smith Station, Potomac Edison Company, Williamsport, MD (2) | Booklet | | | |
| Potomac Edison | Retirement Party of Charles D. Lyon | Photograph | 1969 | | |
| Potomac Edison | Territory Served by Potomac Edison System | Мар | | | |
| Potomac Edison | The Potomac Transmission Company Incorporation papers | Document | 1923 | x | |
| Potomac Edison | Valley News Echo - remake of Civil War events | Newsletter | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Potomac Edison | West Penn Life, 3 issues | Newsletter | 1932 | x | |
| Potomac Edison | West Penn News | Newsletter | 1936 | x | |
| Potomac Edison | Lineman and Truck | Photograph | 1928 | х | |
| Potomac Playmakers | "A Thousand Clowns" | Booklet | 1973 | | |
| Potomac Playmakers | "Blithe Spirit" | Booklet | 1946 | | |

| Potomac Playmakers | "Five Finger Exercise" | Booklet | | | |
|--------------------------|---|------------|------|---|-------------|
| Potomac Playmakers | "The Cradle Song" | Booklet | | x | |
| Potomac Playmakers | "The Impossible Years" | Booklet | | | |
| Potomac Playmakers | "The Loud Red Patrick" | Booklet | 1958 | | |
| Potomac Playmakers | "The Music Man" | Booklet | 1973 | | |
| Potomac Playmakers | "The Silver Whistle" | Booklet | | | |
| Potomac Playmakers | "While Strolling Through the Park One Day" | Photograph | | х | |
| Potomac Playmakers | Potomac Playmakers 1926-1976 | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Potomac Playmakers | The Potomac Playmakers 1927-1947 | Booklet | 1947 | x | |
| Potomac Refining Company | Potomac Refining Company | Document | | | |
| Potomac River | Potomac River Atlas | Book | 2012 | | C & O Canal |
| Potomac River | "A Clean River for the Nation's Capital" (2) | Document | 1954 | | |
| Potomac River | "A Day Along the Potomac" | Document | 1965 | | |
| Potomac River | "Hydro Plants Recall Past" | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Potomac River | "John Hanlon" | Document | 1961 | | |
| Potomac River | "Outline Program for Use and Enjoyment of Potomac Valley" | Booklet | 1959 | | |
| Potomac River | "Potomac Playlands" | Booklet | 1957 | | |
| Potomac River | "Role of Potomac Between 1861 and 1865" | Document | 1960 | | |
| Potomac River | "The Historic Potomac beginning with 1740" | Booklet | 1940 | | |
| Potomac River | "The Potomac River" | Document | 1961 | | |
| Potomac River | "The River" | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| Potomac River | A Little Cruise Through Historic Waters | Booklet | | | |
| Potomac River | A River Basin of Varied Geology and Resources poster | Document | 1980 | | |
| Potomac River | America's River | Manuscript | 2002 | | |
| Potomac River | Anacostia River: An Annotated Bibliography | Document | 1987 | | |
| Potomac River | Anacostia: The Other River | Document | 1988 | | |

| Potomac River | Architecture and Furnishings along the Potomac | Document | 1964 | x | Albert Allen Smith |
|---------------|---|------------------|-------|---|--------------------|
| Potomac River | Bloomington Lake Reformulation Study | Document | 1980 | | |
| Potomac River | Circuit Court Case, Vorbau vs. River & Trail Outfitters | Document | 1995 | | |
| Potomac River | Confederate Batteries Along the Potomac | Booklet | 1978 | x | |
| Potomac River | Confederate Batteries Along the Potomac (2) | Booklet | 1978 | | Civil War |
| Potomac River | Conservation Measures, Potomac River Basin | Book | 1955 | x | |
| Potomac River | Critical Areas in the Potomac River Basin | Document | 1977 | | |
| Potomac River | Down the Potomac by Canoe | Magazine Article | 1948 | x | |
| Potomac River | Down the Potomac by Canoe | Magazine Article | 1948 | x | |
| Potomac River | Fairfax Lands along the South Branch of the Potomac | Мар | | | |
| Potomac River | First Survey of the Potomac River | Мар | 1736 | | |
| Potomac River | First Survey of the Potomac River | Magazine Article | 1938 | | |
| Potomac River | Flooding of the Potomac | Brochure | 1996 | | |
| Potomac River | Future Potomac Resources, Potomac River Basin | Booklet | 1956 | | |
| Potomac River | Great Falls of the Potomac | Manuscript | 1928 | x | |
| Potomac River | Healing a River 1940-1990 | Booklet | 1990 | | |
| Potomac River | High Water on the Potomac | Document | | | |
| Potomac River | In the Anacostia Rivershed | Newsletter | 1988 | | |
| Potomac River | Industrial Wastes in the Potomac River Basin | Booklet | 1950 | | |
| Potomac River | Interstate Commission on the Potomac River Basin | Booklet | 1957 | | |
| Potomac River | Interstate Commission on the Potomac River Basin, annual report | Booklet | 1974 | x | |
| Potomac River | Issues for the 1980s: The State of the Potomac | Document | 1981 | | |
| Potomac River | Journal of the Potomac River Basin Consortium | Manuscript | 1990s | | |
| Potomac River | Lost Records of the Washington Aqueduct Project | Book | 1853 | | |
| Potomac River | Maryland Fords | Magazine Article | | | |
| Potomac River | Outdoorsmen find Playground on Potomac River | Manuscript | 1965 | | |

| | | | | | · |
|---------------|--|------------------|-------------|---|----------------|
| Potomac River | Photoarchaeological Analysis of Potomac River Fish Traps | Magazine Article | | | |
| Potomac River | Planning for the Future in the Potomac River Basin | Document | 1950 | | |
| Potomac River | Potomac Odyssey: Biography of a River (series of 4) | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Potomac River | Potomac River - Fairfax Stone to Bay (81/2 x 11) | Мар | | | |
| Potomac River | Potomac River Basin - Planning for the Future | Document | 1950 | | |
| Potomac River | Potomac River Basin Compact Recommendations | Document | 1969 | | |
| Potomac River | Potomac River Basin Research, Planning and Development | Document | 1957 | | |
| Potomac River | Potomac River Basin Water Quality | Document | 1975- 76 | | |
| Potomac River | Potomac River Basin: An Annotated Bibliography | Document | 1981 | | |
| Potomac River | Potomac River Fords | Manuscript | 2009 | | Timothy Snyder |
| Potomac River | Potomac River Greenways | Booklet | | | |
| Potomac River | Potomac River Watershed Visions Project Report | Document | 1994 | | |
| Potomac River | Poulemon Lloyd Map of the Potomac, 1721 | Document | | | |
| Potomac River | Proposal for Potomac Heritage Trail | Document | 1965 | | |
| Potomac River | Proposed Potomac National River | Brochure | 1976 | | |
| Potomac River | Prospect Peak | Postcard | | | |
| Potomac River | The ICPRB Section For Cooperative Water Supply Operations | Brochure | 1985 | | |
| Potomac River | The Potomac and the Chesapeake | Document | 1983 | | |
| Potomac River | The Potomac Basin and the ICPRB | Brochure | 1992 | | |
| Potomac River | The Potomac in Washington | Document | 1983 | | |
| Potomac River | The Potomac River Watershed Visions Project | Document | 1994 | | |
| Potomac River | The Potomac River Watershed: A National Resource | Document | 1995 | | |
| Potomac River | The Potomac Valleys of Virginia and West Virginia | Мар | | | |
| Potomac River | The Potomac, U.S. Dept. of the Interior | Brochure | 1981 | | |
| Potomac River | The Upper Potomac in the Civil War | Booklet | 1965 | x | Garnet Jex |
| Potomac River | Water Treatment Guide, Potomac River Basin | Booklet | 1947 | x | |

| Watershed Management, Potomac River Basin | Booklet | 1956 | | |
|---|---|--|--|---|
| World's Flag Flotilla | Booklet | 1989 | | |
| Writings and Studies of Potomac River Basin Consortium | Booklet | 1984 | | |
| Aurora Community | Book | 1950 | x | |
| W.F. Prior Company Building | Photograph | | x | |
| W.F. Prior Company, Inc. offices | Photograph | 1923 | x | |
| W.F. Prior Company - Harper & Row | ХХ | | | |
| "Some Aspects of Prohibition in MD" | Document | 1963 | | |
| Certificate of Membership (Quantrill Society) | Manuscript | 1999 | | |
| Order Number 11 by Joanne Chiles Eakin | Book | 1995 | | |
| Quantrill Celebrates Washington's Birthday | Booklet | 1997 | | |
| Quantrill Letters | Book | | | |
| Quantrill's Company | Book | 1997 | | |
| Quantrill's Partisan Rangers | Booklet | 1997 | | |
| Rest in Peace - Confederate Burials | Booklet | 1997 | | |
| William Clarke Quantrill - Quantrill Family | XX | | | |
| "Happy Johnny" (John) Zufall & Family | Photograph | 1944 | x | |
| "Happy Johnny", John A. Zufall dies | Newspaper | 1990 | | |
| Christmas Program Broadcast on WJEJ from Mercersburg | Compact Disk | 1940 | | |
| Early Radio in Hagerstown | Document | 1974 | | |
| Early Radio in Hagerstown | Compact Disk | 1974 | | Earl Mentzer |
| Grover C. Crilley (obit) | Newspaper | 1976 | | MJEJ |
| Grover Crilley - WJEJ | Photograph | | | Raup C-4449 |
| Narration- Re-enactment of Battle of Antietam over WJEJ Radio | Booklet | 1937 | x | |
| Paul Newan, Stan Arnsburger on WJEJ | Negatives | 1951 | | |
| Potomac Echoes Broadcast - E. Russell Hicks (WJEJ) | Document | 1961 | x | |
| | World's Flag Flotilla Writings and Studies of Potomac River Basin Consortium Aurora Community W.F. Prior Company Building W.F. Prior Company Inc. offices W.F. Prior Company - Harper & Row "Some Aspects of Prohibition in MD" Certificate of Membership (Quantrill Society) Order Number 11 by Joanne Chiles Eakin Quantrill Celebrates Washington's Birthday Quantrill S Company Quantrill's Company Quantrill's Partisan Rangers Rest in Peace - Confederate Burials William Clarke Quantrill - Quantrill Family "Happy Johnny" (John) Zufall & Family "Happy Johnny", John A. Zufall dies Christmas Program Broadcast on WJEJ from Mercersburg Early Radio in Hagerstown Early Radio in Hagerstown Grover C. Crilley (obit) Grover Crilley - WJEJ Narration- Re-enactment of Battle of Antietam over WJEJ Radio Paul Newan, Stan Arnsburger on WJEJ | Watershed Management, Potomac River Basin Booklet World's Flag Flotilla Booklet Writings and Studies of Potomac River Basin Booklet Aurora Community Book W.F. Prior Company Building Photograph W.F. Prior Company, Inc. offices Photograph W.F. Prior Company - Harper & Row XX "Some Aspects of Prohibition in MD" Document Certificate of Membership (Quantrill Society) Manuscript Quantrill Celebrates Washington's Birthday Booklet Quantrill Society Book Quantrill's Company Book Quantrill's Partisan Rangers Booklet William Clarke Quantrill - Quantrill Family XX "Happy Johnny" (John) Zufall & Family Photograph "Happy Johnny", John A. Zufall dies Compact Disk Christmas Program Broadcast on WJEJ from Compact Disk Early Radio in Hagerstown Compact Disk Grover C. Crilley (obit) Newspaper Grover C. Crilley (obit) Newspaper Grover C. Crilley (obit) Newspaper Photograph Newspaper Photograph Newspaper | Watershed Management, Potomac River Basin1956World's Flag FlotillaBooklet1989Writings and Studies of Potomac River BasinBooklet1984Aurora CommunityBook1950W.F. Prior Company BuildingPhotograph1923W.F. Prior Company, Inc. officesPhotograph1923W.F. Prior Company - Harper & RowXX1950"Some Aspects of Prohibition in MD"Document1963Certificate of Membership (Quantrill Society)Manuscript1999Order Number 11 by Joanne Chiles EakinBook1997Quantrill Celebrates Washington's BirthdayBook1997Quantrill Celebrates Washington's BirthdayBook1997Quantrill's CompanyBook1997Quantrill Celebrates Washington's BirthdayBooklet1997Quantrill Celebrates Washington's DirithdayBooklet1997Quantrill Celebrates Neweight19971997Quantrill Celebrates WashingtonCompact | Watershed Management, Potomac River Basin 1956 World's Flag Flotilla Booklet 1989 Writings and Studies of Potomac River Basin Booklet 1984 Aurora Community Book 1950 x W.F. Prior Company Building Photograph x x W.F. Prior Company, Inc. offices Photograph 1923 x W.F. Prior Company - Harper & Row XX Image: Company Inc. offices XX "Some Aspects of Prohibition in MD" Document 1963 Image: Company Inc. offices Certificate of Membership (Quantrill Society) Manuscript 1999 Image: Company Inc. offices Quantrill Celebrates Washington's Birthday Booklet 1997 Image: Company Inc. offices Quantrill Celebrates Washington's Birthday Booklet 1997 Image: Company Inc. offices Quantrill Letters Book 1997 Image: Company Inc. offices Image: Company Inc. offices Quantrill Celebrates Washington's Birthday Booklet 1997 Image: Company Inc. offices Ima |

| | 1 | | | · |
|---|--|--|---|--|
| Potomac Echoes Broadcast, 5 issues | Document | 1962 | | |
| Sparton Radio Receivers, Instructions | Booklet | | x | |
| The Saddle Pals | Booklet | 1943 | х | WJEJ |
| WJEJ - Pioneer Radio Station | Document | 1972 | | |
| WJEJ Studio | Photograph | | | Raup C-6860 |
| Woody Williams Special Song Book | Booklet | 1945 | x | |
| "About Rail Road Pocket Watches" | Magazine Article | | | |
| "Authentic Metalware" | Magazine Article | | | |
| "Central States Dispatch" | Magazine Article | 1952 | | |
| "From the Diner" | Magazine Article | | | |
| "How the Railroads Standardized Time: | Magazine Article | | | |
| "Railroad Switch Keys" | Magazine Article | | | |
| "Railroads and the Silver Screen" | Magazine Article | | | |
| "The Collecting Craze" | Magazine Article | | | |
| "The Trains to America's Playgrounds" | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| "The Winchester and Western Railroad" | Magazine Article | | | |
| 100 years Ago: The Johnstown Flood and PA Railroad (NRB) | Manuscript | 1989 | | |
| 100 Years of Progress - Pennsylvania Railroad | Brochure | 1937 | x | |
| American Freedom Trip ticket | Mixed Material | 1976 | | |
| Amtrak Police (emblem) | Mixed Material | | | |
| Assorted train photos | Photograph and Negatives | 1940s- 60s | x | Long, Jim |
| Chessie Systems Combined System Equipment Fleet Roster | Booklet | 1979 | | |
| Copy of railroad car Lincoln rode in to Gettysburg | Negatives | | | Civil War |
| Dedication of West End Railroad Overpasses invitation and program | Document | 1959 | | |
| Documents on the Freedom Train (Hagerstown Trust) | Booklet | 1947 | x | |
| East Broad Top Rail Road | Booklet | 1995 | | |
| | Sparton Radio Receivers, Instructions The Saddle Pals WJEJ - Pioneer Radio Station WJEJ Studio Woody Williams Special Song Book "About Rail Road Pocket Watches" "Authentic Metalware" "Central States Dispatch" "From the Diner" "How the Railroads Standardized Time: "Railroad Switch Keys" "Railroads and the Silver Screen" "The Collecting Craze" "The Vinchester and Western Railroad" 100 years Ago: The Johnstown Flood and PA Railroad (NRB) 100 Years of Progress - Pennsylvania Railroad American Freedom Trip ticket Amtrak Police (emblem) Assorted train photos Chessie Systems Combined System Equipment Fleet Roster Copy of railroad car Lincoln rode in to Gettysburg Dedication of West End Railroad Overpasses invitation and program Documents on the Freedom Trian (Hagerstown Trust) | Potomac Echoes Broadcast, 5 issues Booklet Sparton Radio Receivers, Instructions Booklet The Saddle Pals Document WJEJ - Pioneer Radio Station Document WJEJ Studio Photograph Woody Williams Special Song Book Booklet "About Rail Road Pocket Watches" Magazine Article "Authentic Metalware" Magazine Article "Central States Dispatch" Magazine Article "From the Diner" Magazine Article "How the Railroads Standardized Time: Magazine Article "Railroads and the Silver Screen" Magazine Article "Railroads and the Silver Screen" Magazine Article "The Collecting Craze" Magazine Article "The Vinchester and Western Railroad" Magazine Article 100 years Ago: The Johnstown Flood and PA Railroad Manuscript 100 Years of Progress - Pennsylvania Railroad Manuscript American Freedom Trip ticket Mixed Material Amtrak Police (emblem) Photograph and Assorted train photos Photograph and Chessie Systems Combined System Equipment Fleet Booklet Copy of railroad car Lincoln rode in to Gettysburg | Potomac Echoes Broadcast, 5 issues1962Sparton Radio Receivers, InstructionsBooklet1943The Saddle PalsBooklet1943WJEJ - Pioneer Radio StationDocument1972WJEJ StudioPhotograph1945Woody Williams Special Song BookBooklet1945"About Rail Road Pocket Watches"Magazine Article1952"Authentic Metalware"Magazine Article1952"Central States Dispatch"Magazine Article1952"From the Diner"Magazine Article1952"How the Railroads Standardized Time:Magazine Article1952"Railroads and the Silver Screen"Magazine Article1976"The Collecting Graze"Magazine Article1976"The Vinchester and Western Railroad"Magazine Article1976100 years Ago: The Johnstown Flood and PA RailroadManuscript1989100 Years of Progress - Pennsylvania RailroadMixed Material1976American Freedom Trip ticketMixed Material1976American Freedom Trip ticketBooklet1979Copy of railroad car Lincoln rode in to GettysburgDocument1959Documents on the Freedom Trin (Hagerstown Trus)Booklet1979 | Potomac Echoes Broadcast, 5 issues1962Sparton Radio Receivers, InstructionsBooklet1.4.3xThe Saddle PalsBooklet1.94.3xWJEJ - Pioneer Radio StationDocument1.9721.WJEJ StudioPhotograph1.9721.Woody Williams Special Song BookBooklet1.94.5x'About Rail Road Pocket Watches'Magazine Article1.1.'Authentic Metalware'Magazine Article1.1.'Central States Dispatch'Magazine Article1.1.'From the Diner'Magazine Article1.1.'How the Railroads Standardized Time:Magazine Article1.1.'Railroads and the Silver Screen'Magazine Article1.1.'The Collecting Craze'Magazine Article1.1.1.'The Winchester and Western Railroad'Magazine Article1.1.100 years Ago: The Johnstown Flood and PA RailroadManuscript1.9891.100 years of Progress - Pennsylvania RailroadMixed Material1.1.American Freedom Trip ticketBooklet1.9761.1.Assorted train photosPhotograph and Negatives1.940.5. 6.05xxChesie Systems Combined System Equipment Fleet Booklet1.940.5. 6.05xxDedication of West End Railroad Overpases invitation Artick Predom Trian (Hagerstown Trus)Document Booklet1.947.xCopy of railroad car Lincoln role in to GettysburgDoc |

| | | | | | r |
|-----------|---|-----------------------------|-------------|---|-----------------|
| Railroads | East Broad Top Rail Road Ticket | Mixed Material | | | |
| Railroads | East Broad Top Railroad | Photograph and Negatives | | | Long, Jim |
| Railroads | Elmhurst and miscellaneous | Negatives | | | |
| Railroads | Freedom Train | Photograph | 1976 | x | |
| Railroads | Freedom Train | Photograph | 1976 | x | |
| Railroads | Gas-Electric Car | Manuscript | 2009 | | |
| Railroads | George Michener Hart | Manuscript | 2009 | | |
| Railroads | Ghost Rails of the Old Dominion (NRB) | Manuscript | 1990 | | |
| Railroads | Groundbreaking Ceremony, Hagerstown Grade Crossing | Document | 1956 | x | |
| Railroads | Guide to the East Broad Top Railroad | Brochure | 2002 | | |
| Railroads | Hagerstown Grade Crossing Elimination Ceremony | Photograph | 1956 | | |
| Railroads | Hagerstown Model Railroad Club | Brochure | 1970 | x | |
| Railroads | Hagerstown Roundhouse Museum (3) | Brochure | | | |
| Railroads | Hagerstown Roundhouse: Opportunity for Economic Growth | Document | 1991 | | |
| Railroads | Horseshoe Heritage | Book | 1992 | | Pennsylvania RR |
| Railroads | Local Railroad and Trolley Scenes including last trolley | Photograph | 1947- 57 | x | |
| Railroads | Maryland & Pennsylvania Railroad (MD & PA) | Manuscript | 2008 | | NRHS Bulletin |
| Railroads | MD's Historic Rail Stations | Brochure | | | |
| Railroads | National Railway Bulletin | Document | 1991 | | |
| Railroads | NJW wreck at Antietam | Photograph | 1952 | | Long, Jim |
| Railroads | Orbisonia and Fayetteville to Canal | Negatives | | | |
| Railroads | Pennsy wreck | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| Railroads | Pennsylvania Shortlines | Manuscript | 2009 | | NRHS Bulletin |
| Railroads | Possible MARC Routes into Hagersotwn | Manuscript | 2006 | | |
| Railroads | Rail Road Atlas of the United States | Book | 1980 | | |
| Railroads | Railroad Club Trip to Roanoke, Virginia | Photograph | 1950 | | Long, Jim |

| Railroads | Railroad Ghosts (NRB) | Manuscript | 1994 | | |
|-----------|---|-----------------------------|------|---|------------------|
| Railroads | Railroad Ties - Hagerstown, MD | Book | 1994 | | Susan Levitas |
| Railroads | Railroad wreck | Negatives | | | |
| Railroads | Railroads and American Music (NRB) | Manuscript | 1991 | | |
| Railroads | Railroads in the [Civil] War | Manuscript | 1991 | | Civil War |
| Railroads | Rebirth of the Strasburg Railroad | Booklet | 1983 | | |
| Railroads | Robbery of Winchester Mail Train by Steve French | Newspaper | 2006 | | |
| Railroads | Rockhill Trolley Museum ticket | Mixed Material | 1995 | | |
| Railroads | Roster of Hagerstown Chapter of National Railway Historical Society | Document | 1990 | | |
| Railroads | Roundhouse Special | Brochure | 1991 | | |
| Railroads | Sand Patch Above Cumberland | Negatives | | | |
| Railroads | Seaboard Air Line Railroad ticket book (envelope) | Mixed Material | 1954 | x | |
| Railroads | Sperry Rail Service | Photograph and Negatives | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Railroads | Star Spangled Rails (NRB) | Manuscript | 2003 | | |
| Railroads | Strasburg Rail Road decal | Document | | | |
| Railroads | The American Freedom Train | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Railroads | The Hagerstown Roundhouse Museum, Inc. Annual Report | Document | 1990 | | |
| Railroads | The Hagerstown Roundhouse Newsletter (series of 2) | Newsletter | 1991 | | |
| Railroads | The Life and Times of Big Blue | Manuscript | 2005 | | Conrail |
| Railroads | The Lima Shays on the Greenbrier, Cheat and Elk Railroad Co. | Booklet | 1969 | | |
| Railroads | The MA & PA Remembered (NRB) | Manuscript | 1998 | | |
| Railroads | The Railroad War | Manuscript | 2011 | | Civil War |
| Railroads | The Road to Paradise | Book | 1971 | x | Strasburg RR |
| Railroads | Train-Auto Wreck at Washington St. crossing (5) | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Railroads | Tribute to O.Winston Link | Manuscript | 2008 | | NRHS Bulletin |
| Railroads | Trip to Gettysburg via the Western MD Main and Dutch Lines | Brochure | 1990 | | |

| Railroads | Two Days on a West Virginia Logging Railroad | Manuscript | 2010 | | | |
|------------------------|---|------------------------|-------------|------|---|------------------------------|
| Railroads | West End overpass project | Photograph | 1956- 59 | | x | |
| Railroads Railroads | Whinchester & Western Winchester & Western | Newspaper Newspaper | 2010 | 2010 | | |
| Railroads | Trains go to War | Manuscript | 2019 | | | |
| Railroads | Bicenntennial Freedom Train | Negatives | | 1976 | | |
| Randall, James R. | "James Ryder Randall, poet of Maryland, My Maryland" | Document | 1963 | 1010 | | |
| Randall, James R. | James Ryder Randall, author of "Maryland, My Maryland" | Magazine Article | | | | |
| Zion Reformed Church | Moller Pipe Organ - Zions Reformed Church | Compact Disk | | 2018 | | Вох |
| Zion Reformed Church | Reformed Church Almanac 1870-1888 | Manuscript | | | x | Box |
| Ringgold Meeting House | What mean these bricks? The story of the Ringgold Meeting House | Booklet | 2011 | | | |
| Roads | "History of the MD State Roads Commission | Document | | | | |
| Roads | "The Early Travels of the Jost Hite Group Thru Maryland" | Document | | | | |
| Roads | "The State's Public Works: Highways" | Document | | | | |
| Roads | Advantages of Turnpikes | Newspaper | 1858 | | | |
| Roads | Appointment of Jacob Detrow - road supervisor, District 16 | Document | 1905 | | x | |
| Roads | Beaver Creek and South Mountain Turnpike Company Bank Book | Book | 1913 | | x | Eavey, Lane & Co. Bankers |
| Roads | Beaver Creek and South Mountain Turnpike Company Subscription Book | Book | 1868 | | x | |
| Roads | Boonsboro and Sharpsburg Turnpike (11) | Receipt | 1901- 11 | | x | |
| Roads | Building Route 40 West through town | Photograph | 1960 | | x | |
| Roads | Charter of Williamsport and Downsville Turnpike Company + photo of house tucked into book | Book | 1873 | | x | |
| Roads | Convict Labor and Road Work | Newspaper | 1917 | | | |
| Roads | County Road Scene near Hagerstown, MD | Postcard | | | | |
| Roads | Covered Bridges of MD Tour Report | Document | | | | |
| Roads | Directory of Suburban Areas - Hagerstown | Booklet | 1965 | | х | Post Office Rural Routes |
| Roads | Early Emigrant Trails in the United States | Booklet | 1962 | | x | |

| From Pack Horse to Opequon With The Hite Group | Magazine Article | 1999 | | |
|--|--|---|---|---|
| Guinea Pig Highway Determines Highway Damage | Magazine Article | 1950 | | |
| Hagerstown & Sharpsburg Turnpike Company | Newspaper | 1858 | | |
| Highway Legislation in Maryland | Book | 1899 | x | |
| History of roads in Southern Washington Co. | Document | 1987 | | |
| I81 Construction (air view) | Photograph | 1957 | x | |
| Jefferson Street Bridge (not Antietam) | Photograph | | | |
| Keedysville (Conococheague) Road | Document | | | |
| MD State Roads Commission Biennial Report | Document | 1968 | | |
| Morgan Co., West Virginia Mills | Мар | 1820 | | |
| Old Monocacy Roads in Frederick Co., MD (2) | Мар | | | |
| Old Monocacy Roads in Frederick Co., MD (2) | Мар | | | |
| Our County Roads | Newspaper | 1893 | | |
| Pack Horse Road | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| Pennsylvania Turnpike origins | Magazine Article | 1990 | | |
| Pennsylvania's Roads | Brochure | 1972 | | |
| Plat of Newcomers Land in the Resurvey on Well Done | Document | 1845 | x | |
| Road Bill showing stages on different roads | Newspaper | 1813 | | |
| | Book | | | |
| Routes of Change | Dhatamaak | 2011 | | Transportation |
| Rural Road Scenes | - | 1950s | x | |
| Statement of Jacob Detrow - road supervisor, District 16 | | 1896 | x | |
| Survey - Road from Solomon's Gap - Sandy Hook | Document | 1887 | | |
| The MD Veterans Memorial Highways Dedication | Document | 1987 | | |
| The Men Who Tamed the Appalachians | Magazine Article | | | |
| The Nicholson's Gap Road + map | Document | 1981 | | |
| The Old Monocacy Road | Document | 1987 | | |
| | Guinea Pig Highway Determines Highway Damage Hagerstown & Sharpsburg Turnpike Company Highway Legislation in Maryland History of roads in Southern Washington Co. 181 Construction (air view) Jefferson Street Bridge (not Antietam) Keedysville (Conococheague) Road MD State Roads Commission Biennial Report Morgan Co., West Virginia Mills Old Monocacy Roads in Frederick Co., MD (2) Old Monocacy Roads in Frederick Co., MD (2) Old Monocacy Roads in Frederick Co., MD (2) Our County Roads Pack Horse Road Pennsylvania Turnpike origins Pennsylvania's Roads Plat of Newcomers Land in the Resurvey on Well Done Road Bill showing stages on different roads Routes of Change Rural Road Scenes Statement of Jacob Detrow - road supervisor, District 16 Survey - Road from Solomon's Gap - Sandy Hook The MD Veterans Memorial Highways Dedication The Men Who Tamed the Appalachians The Nicholson's Gap Road + map | From Pack Horse to Opequon With The Hite Group Magazine Article Guinea Pig Highway Determines Highway Damage Newspaper Hagerstown & Sharpsburg Turnpike Company Book Highway Legislation in Maryland Book History of roads in Southern Washington Co. Document 181 Construction (air view) Photograph Jefferson Street Bridge (not Antietam) Photograph Keedysville (Conococheague) Road Document Morgan Co., West Virginia Mills Map Old Monocacy Roads in Frederick Co., MD (2) Map Old Monocacy Roads in Frederick Co., MD (2) Map Our County Roads Newspaper Pack Horse Road Newspaper Pack Horse Road Newspaper Pack Horse Road Brochure Pennsylvania Turnpike origins Brochure Pack Horse Roads Brochure Pack do Newcomers Land in the Resurvey on Well Done Document Road Bill showing stages on different roads Book Routes of Change Photograph Statement of Jacob Detrow - road supervisor, District 16 Document Survey - Road from Solomon's Gap - Sandy Hook Document | From Pack Horse to Opequon With The Hite Group1999Guinea Pig Highway Determines Highway DamageMagazine Article 19501950Hagerstown & Sharpsburg Turnpike CompanyNewspaper1858Highway Legislation in MarylandBook1899History of roads in Southern Washington Co.Document1987B1 Construction (air view)Photograph1957Jefferson Street Bridge (not Antietam)Photograph1968Keedysville (Conococheague) RoadDocument1968Morgan Co., West Virginia MillsMap1820Old Monocacy Roads in Frederick Co., MD (2)Map1Our County RoadsNewspaper1893Pack Horse RoadNewspaper1893Pack Horse RoadNewspaper1893Old Monocacy Roads in Frederick Co., MD (2)Map1Our County RoadsNewspaper1893Pack Horse RoadNewspaper1929Pennsylvania Turnpike originsBrochure1929Pennsylvania StadesBrochure1972Plat of Newcomers Land in the Resurvey on Well DoneDocument1845Road Bill showing stages on different roadsBook2011Rural Road ScenesPhotograph1950sStatement of Jacob Detrow - road supervisor, District 16Document1896Survey - Road from Solomon's Gap - Sandy HookDocument1887The MD Veterans Memorial Highways DedicationDocument1887The Men Who Tarmed the AppalachiansDocument1881 | From Pack Horse to Opequon With The Hile Group19991999Guinea Pig Highway Determines Highway DamageMagazine Article19501Hagerstown & Sharpsburg Turnpike CompanyRewspaper18581Highway Legislation in MarylandBook1899xHistory of roads in Southern Washington Co.Document1987xB1 Construction (air view)Photograph1957xJefferson Street Bridge (not Antietam)Document19681MD State Roads Commission Biennial ReportDocument19681Morgan Co., West Virginia MillsMap18201Old Monocacy Roads in Frederick Co., MD (2)Map18931Our County RoadsFrederick Co., MD (2)Map19991Pannsylvania Turnpike originsMagazine Article19901Pennsylvania Turnpike originsBrochure19291Pat of Newcomers Land in the Resurvey on Well DoneDocument1845xRoutes of ChangePhotograph1950sxRoutes of ChangePhotograph1950sxStatement of Jacob Detrow - road supervisor, District 16Document1896xSurvey - Road from Solomon's Gap - Sandy HookDocument18871The MD Veterans Memorial Highways DedicationDocument19871Hen Who Tamed the AppalachiansDocument19871The Nicholson's Gap Road + mapDocument19811 |

| | 1 | 1_ | 1 | r | <u>.</u> |
|------------------------------|--|------------|---------------|---|----------------|
| Roads | The Pack Horse Trail | Document | 1993 | | |
| Roads | Toll Gate House - Paramount | Photograph | | x | |
| Roads | Various bills and receipts of Beaver Creek and South Mountain Turnpike Company | Document | 1874- 1912 | x | |
| Roads | Warm Springs Road | Мар | | | |
| Roads | Washington Co. Turnpike roads history | Newspaper | | | |
| Roads | Williamsport-Downsville Turnpike (Incorporation) | Document | 1872 | | |
| Robert H. Yeatman Collection | Robert H. Yeatman Collection | ХХ | | | Genealogy |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | History Making Trip | Newspaper | 1926 | | |
| | | Manuscript | | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | A Persistant Strand | | 1947 | | The Rope Maker |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Battle of Moore's Bridge | Newspaper | 1937 | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | City Hall, City of Rochester | Brochure | | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | City of Rochester 150th Anniversary | Brochure | 1984 | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Cushwa Family Gives Option on Rochester House | Newspaper | | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Destruction of the Rochester House | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Excavated site | Photograph | | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Four Generations of Rochesters (New York newspaper) | Newspaper | 1896 | x | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Hagerstown Landmark had Rochester, New York Link | Newspaper | 1957 | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | In Honor of Nathaniel Rochester ceremony | Document | 1924 | x | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Letter from E. Beatty | Letter | 1800 | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Letters from Nathaniel Rochester to Adam Beatty | Letter | 1800- 30 | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Mr. Rochester's House | Manuscript | 2007 | | The Eagle |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Mt. Prospect Feature | Newspaper | 1927 | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Mt. Prospect featured in Dearborn Independent | Newspaper | 1927 | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Rochester House | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Rochester House | Card | | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Rochester House Meeting | Negatives | 1956 | | |

| Rochester, Nathaniel | Rochester House Tradition Part of Hagerstown Heritage | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
|----------------------------|---|------------------|------|---|-----------|
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Rochester Museum and Science Center | Booklet | 1984 | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Rochester Plaza, A Stouffer Hotel | Brochure | | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | Rochester, Nathaniel (1752-1831) | Manuscript | | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | The Rochester House | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | The Rochester House | Photograph | | | |
| Rochester, Nathaniel | The Rochester House (2) | Book | | х | Civil War |
| Roulette Knitting Mill | Cotton | Booklet | 1935 | х | |
| Roulette Knitting Mill | Retaining the Roulette Mill Property | Newspaper | 1938 | | |
| Roulette Knitting Mill | Roulette Knitting Mill factory and workers | Photograph | | х | |
| Roxbury Distillery Company | Property owned by Roxbury Distillery Company | Мар | 1910 | | |
| Roxbury Distillery Company | Roxbury Distillery Company | Photograph | | | |
| Roxbury Distillery Company | Roxbury Distillery in its heyday | Newspaper | | | |
| Roxbury Distillery Company | Supplementary Plans of Roxbury Distillery Company | Document | 1914 | х | |
| Rumsey, James | "A Short Treatise on the Application of Steam" | Booklet | 1842 | х | |
| Rumsey, James | A Biographical History of Clermont, or Livingston Manor (microfilm) | Mixed Material | | | |
| Rumsey, James | A.R. Boteler Lecture | Newspaper | 1881 | | |
| Rumsey, James | Concerning the Rumsey Steamboat | Newspaper | 1927 | | |
| Rumsey, James | Early Steam Boat Partly Built in County | Newspaper | | x | |
| Rumsey, James | Grist Mill Stone used by James Rumsey | Newspaper | 1889 | | |
| Rumsey, James | Honor Rumsey's Memory | Newspaper | 1905 | | |
| Rumsey, James | James Rumsey | Magazine Article | 1895 | | |
| Rumsey, James | James Rumsey, Steamboat Inventor | Magazine Article | 1964 | | |
| Rumsey, James | James Rumsey, Steamboat Inventor | Document | | | |
| Rumsey, James | Letter from A.M. Rumsey | Newspaper | 1889 | | |
| Rumsey, James | Maryland to Laud Native Son as Inventor of Steamboat | Newspaper | 1937 | | |

| Rumsey, James | More light on James Rumsey's Family and Home | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
|-----------------------|---|------------------|---------|---|------------------|
| Rumsey, James | Relic of James Rumsey | Newspaper | 1889 | | |
| Rumsey, James | Response to "Where Rumsey Lived in Shepherdstown" | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| Rumsey, James | Rumsey inventor of steamboat | Newspaper | 1928 | | |
| Rumsey, James | Rumsey Inventor of Tube Boilers | Newspaper | 1937 | | |
| Rumsey, James | Rumsey Sesquicentennial 1784-1934 | Newspaper | 1934 | | |
| Rumsey, James | Speech of Alexander Boteler | Newspaper | 1887 | | |
| Rumsey, James | Story of James Rumsey and his steamboat | Manuscript | 1970 | | |
| Rumsey, James | The Story of Rumsey | Newspaper | 1917 | | |
| Rumsey, James | Where Rumsey Lived in Shepherdstown | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| Ruritan | 43rd Potomac District Convention | Document | 1996 | | |
| Ruritan | 45th Potomac District Convention | Document | 1998 | | |
| Ruritan | 8th Maryland District Convention | Document | 1961 | x | |
| Ruritan | Brownsville - Gapland Ruritan Junior League Team | Newspaper | | | |
| Ruritan | Maryland District Convention, Burkittsville, MD | Document | 1954 | x | |
| Ruritan | Maryland District Convention, Funkstown, MD | Document | 1955 | x | |
| Ruritan | Maugansville Ruritan Club | Negatives | 1955 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Ruritan | Potomac District of Ruritan National Directory | Booklet | 1965-74 | | |
| Ruritan | Ruritan History | Letter | 1964 | | |
| Ruritan | Ruritan Magazine | Manuscript | 1996 | | |
| Ryan, Father Abram J. | Poet-Priest was Born in Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1928 | | Civil War |
| Ryan, Father Abram J. | "Born in Hagerstown, Md" | Newspaper | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Ryan, Father Abram J. | Abram J. Ryan, Poet Laureate of the South | Magazine Article | 1993 | | Civil War |
| Ryan, Father Abram J. | Baptismal record of Father Ryan, St. Mary's Catholic Church records | Document | 1838 | | Civil War |
| Ryan, Father Abram J. | Born in Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1893 | | |
| Ryan, Father Abram J. | Father Ryan's Biographer Visits Memorial | Newspaper | 1959 | | Civil War |
| L | • | • | | | • |

| Ryan, Father Abram J. | Father Ryan's Biographer Visits Memorial | Document | 1976 | | Civil War |
|-----------------------|---|------------|---------|---|---------------|
| Ryan, Father Abram J. | Memorial for priest may be erected here | Newspaper | 1958 | | Civil War |
| Ryan, Father Abram J. | Monuments to Father Ryan | Document | | | Civil War |
| Ryan, Father Abram J. | Poem (copy) | Document | 1880 | | |
| Ryan, Father Abram J. | Proposed memorial to Father Ryan | Letter | 1965 | | Civil War |
| Ryan, Father Abram J. | Records to show Ryan born in Hagerstown (3) | Document | | | Civil War |
| Ryan, Father Abram J. | Ryan, Beauregard, and Bragg: New Research | Manuscript | 2004 | | |
| Ryan, Father Abram J. | Signed by Father Ryan | Letter | 1881 | | |
| Ryan, Father Abram J. | Verification of Ryan's Hagerstown birth | Letter | 1925-59 | | Civil War |
| Samples Manor | Agreement regarding Samples Manor indigents | Document | | x | |
| Samples Manor | James Lawson vs. Luther Martin, Chancery Book | Document | 1800 | | |
| Samples Manor | Plats of Samples Manor | Мар | 1802 | | |
| Samples Manor | Still Found | Newspaper | 1931 | | Wilbur Lapole |
| San Mar Orphanage | Children at Orphans Home - Hagerstown | Photograph | | x | |
| San Mar Orphanage | Foster Care Agreement | Document | 1885 | | |
| San Mar Orphanage | Original County Home for Orphans | Photograph | | | |
| San Mar Orphanage | Orphans Home here accepted first charges 75 years ago | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| San Mar Orphanage | San Mar is Home for Many Youngsters | Newspaper | 1966 | | |
| San Mar Orphanage | Washington Co. Home for Orphan and Friendless Children | Postcard | 1914 | x | |
| Sands, Samuel | "Samuel Sands and The Star Spangled Banner" | Document | 1956 | | |
| Sandy Hook, MD | Route 340 Bridge | Photograph | 1946 | | Raup 408 |
| Sandy Hook, MD | History of Sandy Hook | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
| Sandy Hook, MD | House in Sandy Hook | Photograph | | x | |
| Sandy Hook, MD | Letter from Jermingham Boone, Surgeon | Letter | 1864 | | |
| Sandy Hook, MD | Plat of Pigott Farm | Мар | 1877 | | |
| Sandy Hook, MD | Poem "To Sandy Hook" | Document | 1904 | | |

| Sandy Hook, MD | Salty Dog Saloon Historic Structure Report | Document | 1980 | | |
|-------------------------------|--|----------------|-------|---|-------------------------|
| Sandy Hook, MD | Sandy Hook area roads and dwellings (2) | Мар | | | |
| Sandy Hook, MD | Sandy Hook resident obituary (2) | Newspaper | 1915 | | |
| Sandy Hook, MD | Seth Lathrop Weld and His Medal of Honor | Manuscript | 2003 | | |
| Sandy Hook, MD | Route 340 Bridge | Photograph | 1946 | | Raup 408 |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | "Classic Place" | Newspaper | 1996 | | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Ad for Capewell Horse Nail Company | Document | | | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Ads for Reichard & Schindel Company | Newspaper | 1901 | x | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Ads for Schindel, Rohrer & Company liquidation | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Dietz Lantern Advertisement | Brochure | | x | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Downtown Fire Destroys Devon Hotel | Newspaper | 1963 | | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Hardware Company Suffers \$1,000 Loss by Fire | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Printed envelopes and postcard | Envelope | | | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Reichard & Schindel Hardware Company Account Ledger | Book | 1878 | x | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Reichard Schindel & Company | Newspaper | 1900 | | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | S.M. Schindel Dies Suddenly | Newspaper | 1912 | | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Santa Claus headquarters at Schindel Rohrer & Company | Postcard | 1931 | | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Schindel Family | Document | | | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Schindel, Rohrer & Company canceled check | Document | 1913 | x | Berkeley Springs, WV |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Schindel, Rohrer & Company Delivery Van | Photograph | 1930s | x | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Schindel, Rohrer & Company, various photos | Photograph | 1915 | x | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Schindel, Rohrer Building Sold | Newspaper | | | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Various photos of Schindels | Photograph | | x | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Small Level | Mixed Material | | | |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Reichard, Schindel & Company | Letter | 1902 | x | Smith Manufacturing |
| Schindel - Rohrer and Company | Small Level | Mixed Material | | | |
| | | | | | |

| | | 1 | 1 | | ř |
|-----------------------------------|--|------------|------|---|--------------------------|
| Schley, Winfield S. | "Schley, Hero or Not?" | Document | | | |
| Seton (Mother) | "Mother Seton" | Document | | | |
| Seventh-Day Adventist | Dr. Ted Howe | Newspaper | 2009 | | |
| Seventh-Day Adventist | Mt. Aetna Academy | Negatives | | | |
| Seventh-Day Adventist | Organ Dedication - Highland View Church | Brochure | 2010 | | |
| Seventh-Day Adventist | Review & Herald Publishing Company Grand Opening | Document | 1983 | | |
| Seventh-Day Adventist | Seven Day Adventist Church | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Seventh-Day Adventist | Seven-Day Adventist Church buys land | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Seventh-Day Adventist | Seven-Day Adventist Church Grand Ceremony | Newspaper | 1983 | | |
| Seventh-Day Adventist | Dedication - New Chapel | Newspaper | 1913 | | |
| Seventh-Day Adventist | Dedication - New Chapel | Newspaper | 1913 | | |
| Shaffer, Lt. William Edward (Box) | Lt. William Edward Shaffer, Jr. | XX | | | |
| Sharpsburg School | The Cruiser | Booklet | 1950 | х | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Christ Reformed UCC - 250th Anniversary | Booklet | 2014 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Clipp Feed Mill | Photograph | 1975 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Flag Woman Saved at Antietam | Newspaper | 1931 | | Maria Teresa Kretzer |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Notes and Records by Mrs. Walter H. Shealy | Manuscript | 1994 | | Doctors |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Score Card - Little League | Document | 1959 | х | Potomac Little League |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Tolson's Chapel | Brochure | | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | "Souvenir of Sharpsburg" (2) | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| Sharpsburg, MD | 139th Memorial Day Commenoration | Document | 2006 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | A History of Sharpsburg | Document | 1997 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | A Walking Tour of Historic Sharpsburg (2) | Document | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Antietam - Crossroads of History | Brochure | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Antietam National Cemetery | Photograph | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Antietam National Cemetery | Postcard | | x | |
| | 1 | I | 1 | I | 1 |

| Sharpsburg, MD | Aveny Hill Cave | Document | 1991 | | |
|----------------|--|------------|------------|---|---------------------------|
| Sharpsburg, MD | Big Spring, Sharpsburg | Photograph | 1907 | x | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Burning of the Sharpsburg Station | Newspaper | 1881 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Charles W. Adams murdered | Newspaper | 1912 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Christian Trout - Revolutionary War pension file | Document | | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Clothing Inventory - Pvt. Henry Saulte | Document | 1862 | | 5th Reg. NY Volunteers |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Col. Joseph Chapline - founder | Booklet | 1963 | x | |
| | Colonel Joseph Chapline, Founder | Booklet | 1963 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Deed for Joseph Chapline's land patent | Document | 1770 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Farmhouse near Sharpsburg | Photograph | 1959 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Federal City Proposal Map | Мар | 1790 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | First Episcopal Church | Newspaper | | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | First lots sold in Sharpsburg | Document | | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Flag Incident of the Civil War | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Sharpsburg, MD | G.F. Smith - drugs, medicines, etc. (back page ad) | Booklet | 1878 | x | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Henry M. Stanley, soldier and explorer | Newspaper | 1998 | | Civil War |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Jacob Grove House Historical Site Survey | Document | | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Letters from Jacob Miller | Document | 1851- | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Log home in Sharpsburg | Photograph | 64 1959 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Main Street - East End of Town | Photograph | 1957 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Map of early Sharpsburg | Мар | | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Memorial Day in Sharpsburg | Newspaper | 1908 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Memorial Day Parade | Photograph | 1957- | x | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | | Document | 58 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Mercersville | Letter | 1859- | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Michael Family letters | Photograph | 62-65 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Middle Bridge | | 1862 | | |

| Middle Bridge area | Photograph | 1862 | | Orndorff |
|--|---|--|---|---|
| Miller Farm House - Antietam Battlefield | Photograph | | | |
| Monument to Moses Chapline | Newspaper | 1892 | | |
| Mt. View Cemetery Interments 1913-1956 (journal) | Manuscript | | | |
| Mumma House | Photograph | | x | |
| Norfolk & Western Railway Monument | Newspaper | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Nourse - Chapline Letters 1782-1812 | Booklet | 1933 | | |
| Old photo of horses in Sharpsburg Town Square | Photograph | | | |
| Philip Grove House | Photograph | | x | |
| Radioactivity measured in home | Photograph | 1959 | | |
| Reminiscences of Sharpsburg | Newspaper | 1894 | | |
| Reminiscences of Sharpsburg 1763-1912 | Book | 1912 | | |
| Sharpsburg | Brochure | 1996 | | |
| Sharpsburg - Birthplace of Heroes | Manuscript | 1974 | | Civil War |
| Sharpsburg (aerial) | Photograph | c. 1950 | x | |
| Sharpsburg After Battle of Antietam | Newspaper | 1862 | | Civil War |
| Sharpsburg Bank checkbook | Mixed Material | 1929 | x | |
| Sharpsburg City Hotel in winter | Photograph | | x | |
| Sharpsburg house | Postcard | | x | |
| Sharpsburg Landmark Razed | Newspaper | 1957 | | |
| Sharpsburg Memorial Day 1972-76-82-84-85 | XX | | | |
| | Document | 1994 | | |
| Sharpsburg oldest town in Washington Co. | | | | 1 |
| Sharpsburg Poll Book | Book | 1905 | x | |
| | Book Photograph | 1905 1903 | x x | |
| Sharpsburg Poll Book | | | | |
| | Miller Farm House - Antietam Battlefield Monument to Moses Chapline Mt. View Cemetery Interments 1913-1956 (journal) Mumma House Norfolk & Western Railway Monument Nourse - Chapline Letters 1782-1812 Old photo of horses in Sharpsburg Town Square Philip Grove House Radioactivity measured in home Reminiscences of Sharpsburg Sharpsburg Sharpsburg - Birthplace of Heroes Sharpsburg (aerial) Sharpsburg Bank checkbook Sharpsburg City Hotel in winter Sharpsburg house Sharpsburg Landmark Razed | Middle Bridge areaPhotographMiller Farm House - Antietam BattlefieldPhotographMonument to Moses ChaplineNewspaperMt. View Cemetery Interments 1913-1956 (journal)ManuscriptMumma HousePhotographNorfolk & Western Railway MonumentNewspaperNourse - Chapline Letters 1782-1812BookletOld photo of horses in Sharpsburg Town SquarePhotographPhilip Grove HousePhotographRadioactivity measured in homePhotographReminiscences of Sharpsburg 1763-1912BookSharpsburgBrochureSharpsburg - Birthplace of HeroesManuscriptSharpsburg After Battle of AntietamNewspaperSharpsburg City Hotel in winterPhotographSharpsburg housePhotographSharpsburg houseSharpsburg Landmark RazedSharpsburg Memorial Day 1972-76-82-84-85XX | Middle Bridge area1862Miller Farm House - Antietam BattlefieldPhotographMonument to Moses ChaplineNewspaperMt. View Cemetery Interments 1913-1956 (journal)ManuscriptMurma HousePhotographMurma HousePhotographNorfolk & Western Railway MonumentNewspaperNorrse - Chapline Letters 1782-1812BookletOld photo of horses in Sharpsburg Town SquarePhotographPhilip Grove HousePhotographRadioactivity measured in homePhotographReminiscences of SharpsburgNewspaperIs94Reminiscences of Sharpsburg 1763-1912BookSharpsburgIsrochureSharpsburg After Battle of AntietamNewspaperSharpsburg City Hotel in winterPhotographSharpsburg City Hotel in winterPhotographSharpsburg Landmark RazedNewspaperSharpsburg Memorial Day 1972-76-82-84-85XX | Middle Bridge area1862Miller Farm House - Antietam BattlefieldPhotographIMonument to Moses ChaplineNewspaper1892Mt. View Cemetery Interments 1913-1956 (journal)ManuscriptIMumma HousePhotographxNorfolk & Western Rallway MonumentNewspaper1959Nourse - Chapline Letters 1782-1812Booklet1933Old photo of horses in Sharpsburg Town SquarePhotographxPhilip Grove HousePhotograph1959Reminiscences of Sharpsburg Town SquarePhotograph1959Reminiscences of Sharpsburg 1763-1912Book1912Sharpsburg - Birthplace of HeroesManuscript1974Sharpsburg After Battle of AntietamNewspaper1862Sharpsburg City Hotel in winterPhotographc. 1950xSharpsburg City Hotel in winterPhotograph1929xSharpsburg Landmark RazedNewspaper18621Sharpsburg Memorial Day 1972-76-82-84-85XXII |

| | Ι | I | T | 1 | î |
|--------------------------|---|-----------------------------|----------------|---|----------------------|
| Sharpsburg, MD | Sharpsburg unveils its seal | Newspaper | | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Sharpsburg's Quit Rents will be sold | Newspaper | 1948 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Sons of the American Legion Drum Corps | Photograph | 1944 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | St. Paul's Church | Photograph | 1912 | x | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | St. Paul's Church Consecration Sermon | Document | 1885 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | St. Paul's Episcopal Church Choir | Photograph and Negatives | 1956 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| · · · | Station at Sharpsburg | Photograph | 1959 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Street Scenes (2) | Photograph | 1862 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | The Cruiser of Sharpsburg School | Newsletter | 1950 | x | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | The Saga of the Kretzer Flag | Document | | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | The Sharpsburg Rifles, 1st MD Regiment, MD | Booklet | 1959 | | Civil War |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Volunteers (2) The Shenandoah Valley Railroad Ghost Story | Document | | | Civil War |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Trinity Memorial Lutheran Church dedication | Newspaper | 1944 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Various articles on Sharpsburg news | Newspaper | 1893- | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | | Document | 1928 1870s- | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Various county legal papers | Document | 1920s 1871- | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Various letters to Sharpsburg residents | Compact Disk | 1909 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Chapline Papers | Document | | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Canal Employees from Census | Document | 1960 | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | Interview - Lambie Benner - Boogie Grove | | | | |
| Sharpsburg, MD | James B. Thompson letter | Letter | 1862 | | 42nd Pennsylvania |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Alphabetized list of residents of Sharpsburg, Md. (Looks like a list of patients in the Biggs Collection, although Dr. Biggs is the first person listed.) | | | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Biography of Dr. Augustin Asbury Biggs. | XX | | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Biography of Dr. Charles Fenton Russell | ХХ | | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Biography of Solomon Hayme. | XX | | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Blotter, "Beminal" | ХХ | | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Calculation of age, unidentified. | ХХ | | | |

| Shealey Collection (Box) | Card: "Minutes and Meetings of Trustees of National Cemetery Association (no other info) | XX |
|--------------------------|--|----|
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Information about the "Mayflower" and early Pilgrims. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Letter from Helen R. van Werden to Mrs. W.H. Shealy giving inforamtion on the family of Benjamin Drew DeKalb. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Letter from Kathryne L. McGraw to Mrs. W. Shealy giving information on Dr. Aaron Augustus Kretzer. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Letter from Louis H. Douglass, M. D., University of Maryland School of Medicine to Mrs. Walter H. Shealy thanking her for a book, evidently about Dr. A. A. Biggs. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Letter from Margaret B. Russell to Mrs. W. H. Shealy giving information on the families of Dr. C. F. Russell and Dr. John Beckenbaugh. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Letter from Margaret B. Russell to Mrs. W.H. Shealy giving information on Dr. C. F. Russell. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Letter from Ruth Farnsworth to "Marie" (Mrs. W. H. Shealy is name on envelope) containing death certificates for Josiah Little, Ann Little Hanshew, and | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Letter from the Clerk of the District Court of Decatur County, Iowa to Mrs. Walter H. Shealy giving information on the family of Benjamin Drue (sic) DeKalb. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Letter from the Maryland Department of Health giving dates of registration of births and deaths in Md. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Letter from the Office of the County Clerk of Carroll County, Illinois to Mrs. W. H. Shealy giving information from the | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Letter to Mrs. W. H. Shealy from Jefferson Medical College acknowledging receipt of two of Dr. Biggs' notebooks. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Letter to Mrs. W. H. Shealy from Jefferson Medical College re: Biggs notebooks. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Miscellaneous notes and child's copy of hymn. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Miscellaneous notes. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Miscellaneous unidentified notes. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Newspaper clipping announcing Dr. Shealy's election as president of the Wash. Co. Historical Society | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Note to check marriage (of Margaret Muller?) in Charles Town Court House | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Notes of a consultation with Dr. Beckenbaugh on Aug. 7, 1869 | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Notes on "The Concord Hymn", on democracy, and Md. offices. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Notes on Baker Family. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Notes on births and baptisms of Douglas children and reminders on Dr. J.J. Beckinbaugh, Dr. J.M. Beckinbaugh, and Dr. Waddy | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Notes on David Bault, Dr. J. Chapline, Dr. Robt. F. Kennedy. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Notes on Dr. A. A. Biggs. | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Notes on Dr. Hays and Drs. J.J. and J.M. Becckenbaugh | XX |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Notes on Jeptha Ellsworth Pittsnogle, (Dr.) Waddy, and history of Sharpsburg. | XX |

| Shealey Collection (Box) | Notes on Joseph Chapline, the Chapline Family, and Sharpsburg, Md. | XX | | |
|--------------------------|---|------------|------|--|
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Notes on MD military units, Joseph Chapline, J. E. Pittsnogle, and James Anderson Buchanan | XX | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Notes on Paget Family. | XX | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Notes on Sharpsburg cemeteries, locations of doctors' offices, and the Washington Co. Atlas | XX | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Notes on unidentified person, probably Dr. A. A. Biggs. | XX | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Notes on various families (no information). | XX | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Obituary of Dr. D. B. Bushong and notes on Dr. Benjamin Drew Dekalb. | ХХ | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Obituary of Mary E. Pitsnogle. | xx | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Partial letter from Frank C. Robey, Clerk, listing Circuit Courts close to Baltimore. | xx | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Photograph of Dr. A. A. Biggs. | XX | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Platt of DeKalb, Long Creek Township, Decatur County, lowa. | XX | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Postal label from Philip D. Jordan to Mrs. W. H. Shealy. | XX | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Questions/Notes on Jos. W. Biggs, Dr. A. A. Biggs, Otho J. Smith, James Robert Ward, Dr. A. A. Kretzer, Dr. B. D. DeKalb, E. C. Biggs, Dr. R. F. Kennedy, and | XX | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Questions/Notes on W.N. Biggs, Dr. John McBrien, Dr. Geo. Stubblefield, Joseph Biggs, and Jos. W. Biggs, M.D. | XX | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Receipt from Henry Foster to Dr. D. Rentch Miller. | XX | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Revised Constitution of the Washington County Historical Society. | XX | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Divert. Sketch of excavation, notes on Dr. Albert Hammond, Dr. J. L. B. Baker, Dr. Jenner, Sharpsburg Enterprise, Lt. Haverfield, and Mr. Donaldson. | XX | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Small blue notebook from Fredericksburg, VA containing notes on Dr. Edward Garrott, John M. Beck (sic), Erasmus M. Garrott, A. A. Kretzer, M.D., Samuel | XX | | |
| Shealey Collection (Box) | Stationary from the Vendome Hotel, Boston, containing information about the Battle of Concord | ХХ | | |
| Shenandoah River | George Washington National Forest | Мар | 1971 | |
| Shenandoah River | Navigation and Commerce | Manuscript | 1993 | |
| Shenandoah River | Pig Iron Trail; Elizabeth Furnace (2) | Brochure | | |
| Shenandoah River | Port Republic | Manuscript | 1992 | |
| Shenandoah River | Port Republic | Document | 1992 | |
| Shenandoah River | Shenandoah River Atlas | Booklet | | |
| Shenandoah River | The Shenandoah River Atlas | Book | 1994 | |

| Shenandoah Valley Railroad | A Short History of the Norfolk & Western (NRB) | Manuscript | 1999 | | |
|----------------------------|---|------------|------|---|--------------------------|
| Shenandoah Valley Railroad | Annual Meeting Summary | Brochure | 1974 | х | Norfolk & Western RR |
| Shenandoah Valley Railroad | Report | Booklet | 1886 | x | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | New N & W Railway Bridge | Newspaper | 1908 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | George Tyler Moore Center | Document | 2017 | | Mary Tyler Moore |
| | | Booklet | | х | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Shepherd College Commencement | Brochure | 1975 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | 200th Anniversary of the Charter 1762-1962 | | 1962 | х | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | A Woman's Recollections of Shepherdstown During Antietam Week | Manuscript | 1886 | х | Civil War |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Asbury United Methodist Church | Brochure | 2002 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Battle of Shepherdstown | Document | 1863 | | National Park Service |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Blood on the Potomac: Battle at Shepherdstown | Manuscript | 1981 | | Civil War Times |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Bridge Completed | Newspaper | 1890 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Bridge Plans | Newspaper | 1973 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Brien Ferry Farm; McShane's Ferry Landing | Drawing | 1945 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Christ Evangelical and Reformed Church 200th Anniversary | Document | 1947 | x | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Civil War Dead - Elmwood Cemetery | Booklet | | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Civil War reference letter to M.J. Billmyer | Newspaper | 1891 | | Civil War |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Construction of First Railroad Bridge | Photograph | | x | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Death of Isaac W. Chapline - stone mason | Newspaper | 1890 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Death of John James - locktender | Newspaper | 1898 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Elmwood Cemetery Confederate Graves | Newspaper | 1996 | | Civil War |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Elmwood Cemetery listing of Civil War dead | Booklet | | | Civil War |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Greetings from Historic Shepherdstown | Brochure | 1961 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Henry Shepherd | Newspaper | 1891 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Historic Shepherdstown: A Walking Tour | Brochure | | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Historic Sites, Shepherdstown | Document | 1962 | | |

| Shepherdstown, WV | Index to the Diary of Willoughby N. Lemen | Document | 2000 | | |
|-------------------|--|-----------------------------|-------------|---|------------------|
| Shepherdstown, WV | Landmark torn down by H.M. Lyons | Newspaper | 1891 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Letter from soldier killed at Appomattox | Letter | 1860s | | Civil War |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Mecklenburg Tobacco Warehouse | Brochure | 2004 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Mrs. Henrietta B. Lee | Newspaper | 1891 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | New Iron Bridge Completed | Newspaper | 1890 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Notice to Bridge Builders | Newspaper | 1867 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Old N & W Railroad Bridge - Potomac River | Photograph | | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Old Post Civil War Road Bridge - Potomac River | Photograph | | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Raymond Munch - Student | Newspaper | | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Raymond Munch - Student | Newspaper | | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Report of Historic Sites | Document | 1962 | | Pack Horse Ford |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Shepherd College | Brochure | | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Shepherd College | Slides | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Shepherd College Class Day | Document | 1912 | x | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Shepherd College Graduating Exercises | Document | 1912 | x | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Shepherdstown Bridge (prior to 1936) | Postcard | | х | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Shepherdstown Bridge (prior to 1936) | Postcard | | x | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Shepherdstown Ferry | Photograph and Negatives | 1938 | | Long, Jim |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Sites around Shepherdstown | Photograph and Negatives | | | Long, Jim |
| Shepherdstown, WV | The Boteler - Reynolds Cement Works | Document | | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | The Bridge (2) | Newspaper | 1850 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | The Potomac Mills Cement Company | Newspaper | 1867 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Toll House at Bridge over Potomac River | Postcard | 1912 | x | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Various articles about Shepherdstown and her residents | Newspaper | 1900- 50 | | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Virginia and Maryland Bridge Company Stock Certificate | Document | 1914 | x | |

| | | 1 | | | |
|------------------------|--|------------|-------------|---|------------------|
| Shepherdstown, WV | Virginia-Maryland Bridge Company | Мар | 1939 | x | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Shepherd College Commencement | Booklet | 1975 | х | |
| Shepherdstown, WV | Battle of Shepherdstown | Мар | 2019 | | Boteler's Ford |
| Singer, William Henry | Paintings by William Henry Singer, Jr. | Document | 1946 | x | |
| Smith, James | The First Rebel of the American Revolution | Booklet | 1941 | x | |
| Smithsburg High School | "High News" | Newsletter | 1929- 30 | x | |
| Smithsburg High School | "Leopard Prints" | Newsletter | 1982- 83 | | |
| Smithsburg High School | "The Weekly Spots" | Newsletter | 1981 | | |
| Smithsburg High School | Boys Basketball Team | Photograph | 1949 | x | |
| Smithsburg High School | Boys Softball Team | Photograph | | x | |
| Smithsburg High School | Commencement Exercises | Card | 1927 | x | Eva M. Miller |
| Smithsburg High School | Commencement Invitation | Booklet | 1910 | x | |
| Smithsburg High School | Girls Volleyball Team ?? | Photograph | 1949 | x | |
| | | Manuscript | | х | |
| Smithsburg High School | High News | Document | 1940-45 | | (issues Missing) |
| Smithsburg High School | Junior Class Play | | 1927 | х | |
| Smithsburg High School | Senior Class Play | Document | 1927 | x | |
| Smithsburg High School | Smithsburg High School 100th Anniversary | Brochure | 1930 | x | |
| | | XX | | | |
| Smithsburg High School | Smithsburg High School Class of 1940 | | 1940 | | |
| Smithsburg High School | Smithsburg High School Girls Basketball Team | Photograph | 1936- 38 | x | |
| Smithsburg High School | Smithsburg High School Graduating Class | Photograph | 1949 | x | |
| Smithsburg High School | High News | Manuscript | 1940-1945 | х | (Issues missing) |
| Smithsburg View - Box | The View of Smithsburg, Oct 1996-Jul 1997 (complete set) | Newspaper | | x | |
| Smithsburg, MD | 175th Anniversary of the Founding of Smithsburg | Brochure | 1988 | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Aunt Mag Harne - Saved Her Flag | Newspaper | 1899 | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Battle of Smithsburg | Document | | | Civil War |
| Smithsburg, MD | Boy Scout Troop 14 swimming | Photograph | | x | |

| | | | | | r |
|----------------|---|------------|---------|---|-----------------------|
| Smithsburg, MD | Brief History of the Library Building | Document | | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | C.H. Morse & Son, rubber stamp manufacturers | Booklet | | x | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Calling cards | Card | 1910 | x | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Edgar Irving Brenner, author (3) | Brochure | | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Edgar Irving Brenner, Poet | Brochure | | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Emily Clayton Bishop, Sculptor | Brochure | | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | George Pearson; Albert J. Harbaugh, Educators | Brochure | | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Kimler Pottery | Document | | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Kimler Pottery | Document | | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Letters from Wolfsville | Newspaper | 1909 | x | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Miss Smithsburg (2) | Photograph | | x | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Mountain View Grange No. 371 | Document | | x | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Mountains above Smithsburg (3) | Photograph | 1944 | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | One room school, National Antietam Commemoration | Photograph | 1937 | x | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Peter Geiser, Inventor | Brochure | | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | School class | Photograph | | x | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Smithsburg (aerial) | Photograph | c. 1950 | x | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Smithsburg and The Civil War | Brochure | 1987 | | Civil War |
| Smithsburg, MD | Smithsburg Community Volunteer Fire Company, Inc., 25th Anniversary | Booklet | | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Smithsburg Elementary School dedication | Document | 1954 | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Smithsburg Library | Manuscript | 1945 | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Smithsburg Pride Days | Booklet | 2007 | | Smithsburg Library |
| Smithsburg, MD | Smithsburg Reservoir | Document | | x | |
| Smithsburg, MD | Smithsburg Silhouette (Middle School) | Booklet | 1972 | x | |
| Smithsburg, MD | St. Ann's Episcopal Church, 100th Anniversary | Booklet | 1973 | | |
| Smithsburg, MD | St. Paul's United Methodist Church | Book | 1971 | х | |

| | 1 | - | т <u> </u> | h |
|---|--|---|---|--|
| Steam Show | Negatives | | | |
| Tales of Adventure by an Old Hunter | Booklet | | x | |
| Telegraph to Dr. C.L.G. Anderson | Document | 1893 | x | |
| The Area's Geological Formations | Booklet | 2004 | | Bushey Cave |
| The Life and Poetry of Edgar Irving Brenner | Book | 1988 | | |
| The Middletown Savings Bank | Envelope | | x | |
| To C.G. Fishack, Doctor | Document | 189_ | x | Wagonmaker |
| St. Paul's United Methodist Church | Book | 1971 | x | |
| Smithsburg Library History | Manuscript | 2015 | | Jail |
| Full Box | XX | | | |
| Dedication | Brochure | 1957 | x | |
| First Annual Commencement | Booklet | 1957 | x | |
| Football Programs | Booklet | | | |
| Open House - Dedication | Booklet | 1957 | x | |
| Professional Day | Brochure | 1970 | x | |
| Professional Day | Brochure | 1970 | x | |
| Second Annual Commencement | Booklet | 1958 | x | |
| South Hagerstown High School | Photograph | 1959 | x | Education |
| South Hagerstown High School | Negatives | | | |
| Sports Program | Booklet | 1990- 2000 | | |
| Sports Program | Booklet | 2001- 02 | | |
| Student Listing for Quidnunc | Document | 1970 | | |
| Students and groups | Negatives | | | |
| "Battle of South Mountain" | Slides | | | Civil War |
| 50th Anniversary of South Mountain Battle | Newspaper | 1912 | | Civil War |
| A Brief History of South Mountain House | Booklet | 1963 | | Civil War |
| | Tales of Adventure by an Old Hunter Telegraph to Dr. C.L.G. Anderson The Area's Geological Formations The Life and Poetry of Edgar Irving Brenner The Middletown Savings Bank To C.G. Fishack, Doctor St. Paul's United Methodist Church Smithsburg Library History Full Box Dedication First Annual Commencement Football Programs Open House - Dedication Professional Day Professional Day Second Annual Commencement South Hagerstown High School South Hagerstown High School Sports Program Student Listing for Quidnunc Student Listing for Quidnunc Students and groups "Battle of South Mountain" SOth Anniversary of South Mountain Battle | Tales of Adventure by an Old HunterBookletTelegraph to Dr. C.L.G. AndersonDocumentThe Area's Geological FormationsBookletThe Life and Poetry of Edgar Irving BrennerBookThe Life and Poetry of Edgar Irving BrennerEnvelopeTo C.G. Fishack, DoctorDocumentSt. Paul's United Methodist ChurchBookSmithsburg Library HistoryManuscriptFull BoxXXDedicationBrochureFirst Annual CommencementBookletFootball ProgramsBookletOpen House - DedicationBrochureProfessional DayBrochureSecond Annual CommencementBookletSouth Hagerstown High SchoolPhotographSouth Hagerstown High SchoolNegativesSports ProgramBookletStudent Listing for QuidnuncDocumentStudents and groups''''Battle of South Mountain'SlidesStoth Anniversary of South Mountain BattleNewspaper | Steam ShowBookletTales of Adventure by an Old HunterBookletTelegraph to Dr. C.L.G. AndersonDocument1893The Area's Geological FormationsBookletThe Area's Geological FormationsBook1988The Life and Poetry of Edgar Irving BrennerBook1988The Middletown Savings BankEnvelope189 | Steam Show Booklet x Tales of Adventure by an Old Hunter Booklet x Telegraph to Dr. C.L.G. Anderson Document 1893 x The Area's Geological Formations Booklet 2004 The Life and Poetry of Edgar Irving Brenner Booklet 1988 The Middletown Savings Bank Envelope x x To C.G. Fishack, Doctor Document 189 |

| Auto Tour of South Mountain Battle Gaps (2) | Document | | | Civil War |
|--|---|---|--|---|
| Battle of South Mountain, Summary and Bibliography | Document | 1976 | | Civil War |
| Battlefield Guide | Brochure | 1998 | | Civil War |
| Battlefield Tour: The Battle of South Mountain | Booklet | 1986 | | Civil War |
| Black Rock | Postcard | | x | Civil War |
| Black Rock | Postcard | | x | Civil War |
| Bolivar and the Old White House | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Chemical and Physical Erosion in South Mountain Anticlinorium?? | Brochure | 1975 | | Civil War |
| Civil War Horrors | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Crampton's Gap 1862 | Мар | | | Civil War |
| Death of General Jesse L. Reno | Newspaper | 1862 | | Civil War |
| Destruction of the Wise House | Newspaper | 1920 | | |
| Fox's Gap and Lamb's Old Fields | Мар | 1862 | | Civil War |
| General Reno in Frederick and at South Mountain | Document | 1962 | | Civil War |
| General Samuel Garland Jr. and Wise's Field Dedication | Document | | | Civil War |
| George D. McDill's letter; burial at South Mountain | Letter | 1862 | | Civil War |
| Letter from Capt. Henry L. Cranford | Letter | 1893 | | Civil War |
| MD Civil War Country | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| Official Records - South Mountain and Antietam | Book | 1887 | x | Civil War |
| Plat of Lamb's Improvement 1790s | Мар | | | Civil War |
| Reno Memorial dedication | Document | 1889 | | Civil War |
| Reno Memorial proposed | Newspaper | 1963 | | Civil War |
| Ruthless Burial Here in 1862 | Magazine Article | 1989 | | Civil War |
| Soldier's wounding at South Mountain | Letter | 1862 | | Civil War |
| South Mountain Battlefields Historic Places Nomination | Document | | | Civil War |
| The Battle of South Mountain | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| | Battle of South Mountain, Summary and Bibliography Battlefield Guide Battlefield Tour: The Battle of South Mountain Black Rock Black Rock Bolivar and the Old White House Chemical and Physical Erosion in South Mountain Anticlinorium?? Civil War Horrors Crampton's Gap 1862 Death of General Jesse L. Reno Destruction of the Wise House Fox's Gap and Lamb's Old Fields General Reno in Frederick and at South Mountain General Reno in Frederick and at South Mountain George D. McDill's letter; burial at South Mountain Letter from Capt. Henry L. Cranford MD Civil War Country Official Records - South Mountain and Antietam Plat of Lamb's Improvement 1790s Reno Memorial dedication Reno Memorial proposed Ruthless Burial Here in 1862 Soldier's wounding at South Mountain | Auto Tour of South Mountain Battle Gaps (2) Document Battle of South Mountain, Summary and Bibliography Brochure Battlefield Guide Brochure Battlefield Tour: The Battle of South Mountain Booklet Black Rock Postcard Black Rock Postcard Black Rock Postcard Black Rock Newspaper Chemical and Physical Erosion in South Mountain Anticlinorium?? Newspaper Civil War Horrors Newspaper Civil War Horrors Map Death of General Jesse L. Reno Newspaper Destruction of the Wise House Newspaper Fox's Gap and Lamb's Old Fields Map General Reno in Frederick and at South Mountain Document Dedication Document George D. McDill's letter; burial at South Mountain Letter MD Civil War Country Brochure Official Records - South Mountain and Antietam Book Plat of Lamb's Improvement 1790s Map Reno Memorial dedication Newspaper Reno Memorial proposed Newspaper Soldier's wounding at South Mountain Letter Sout | Auto Tour of South Mountain Battle Gaps (2)Document1976Battle of South Mountain, Summary and BibliographyDocument1998Battlefield GuideBrochure1998Battlefield Tour: The Battle of South MountainBooklet1986Black RockPostcardImage: Comparison of Co | Auto Tour of South Mountain Battle Gaps (2)Document1976Battle of South Mountain, Summary and BibliographyDocument1976Battlefield GuideBrochure1988Battlefield Tour: The Battle of South MountainBooklet1986Black RockPostcardxBlack RockPostcardxBlack RockPostcardxBolivar and the Old White HousePostcard1975Chemical and Physical Erosion in South Mountain Anticlinorium?Newspaper1975Civil War HorrorsNewspaper1862Crampton's Gap 1862Map1Destruction of the Wise HouseNewspaper1920Fox's Gap and Lamb's Old FieldsMap1862General Samuel Garland Jr. and Wise's Field DedicationDocument1982George D. McDill's letter; burial at South Mountain Chrificial Records - South Mountain and AntietarnBook1887MD Civil War CountryBrochure19631Official Records - South Mountain and AntietarnBook18891Reno Memorial dedicationNewspaper19631Reno Memorial proposedNewspaper19631Reno Memorial proposedNewspaper19631Soldier's wounding at South MountainLetter18891South Mountain Battlefields Historic Places NominationDocument18621South Mountain Battlefields Historic Places NominationDocument18621Reno Memorial dedicationLetter1889 |

| | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | | | | |
|----------------------------------|--|-----------------------------|-------------|---|------------------|
| South Mountain, Battle of | The Battle of South Mountain: Fire on the Mountain | Magazine Article | 1986 | | Civil War |
| South Mountain, Battle of | The legend of Wise's Well | Magazine Article | 1989 | | Civil War |
| South Mountain, Battle of | The Reno Monument Story | Magazine Article | 1989 | | Civil War |
| South Mountain, Battle of | The Truth About Wise's Well (2) | Magazine Article | 1990 | | Civil War |
| South Mountain, Battle of | Trees Common to South Mountain area | Document | | | Civil War |
| South Potomac Junior High School | The Students Page (2) | Manuscript | 1951 | х | |
| South Potomac Junior High School | Band | Photograph | 1952 | | |
| South Potomac Junior High School | Students Page Issues | Booklet | 1938- 41 | x | |
| South Potomac Junior High School | The Student's Page | Newspaper | 1947- 47 | x | |
| South Prospect St. | Hagerstown's Street of the Elite | Magazine Article | | | |
| South Prospect St. | Houses on S. Prospect St. | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| South Prospect St. | MD Historical Trust Description | Document | | | |
| South Prospect St. | Photos of S. Prospect St. | Photograph | 1983 | | |
| South Prospect St. | Restorations Take Variety of Avenues | Newspaper | | | |
| South Prospect St. | S. Prospect St. getting back some former glory | Newspaper | 1980 | | |
| South Prospect St. | Walking Tour of Historic S. Prospect St. | Brochure | 1981 | | |
| Spanish American War | Debate on Cause of Explosion that sank Maine | Newspaper | 1998 | | |
| Spanish American War | Dedication of Spanish American War Memorial | Photograph | 1949 | х | |
| Spanish American War | History of 1st MD Regiment, U.S.V.I | Book | | х | |
| Spanish American War | Pennsylvania in the Spanish American War | Book | | | |
| Spanish American War | Spanish American War Exhibit at Library | XX | 2015 | | |
| Spanish American War | Spanish Cannon | Negatives | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Spanish American War | Spanish Cannon, Hagerstown | Postcard | 1906 | x | |
| Spanish American War | Suman Died on Maine | Newspaper | 1898 | | |
| St. James School | "A Short Historical Look at St. James School" | Document | | | |
| St. James School | Annual Reports | Booklet | 2004-10 | | |

| St. James School | From W.B. Kerfoot - College of St. James | Letter | 1862, 1863 | | |
|---|--|-----------------------------|---------------|---|------------------|
| St. James School | Memoirs of Adrian Holmes Onderdonk | Book | 1974 | | |
| St. James School | Register of the College of St. James and Grammar School | Booklet | 1851 | x | |
| St. James School | Register of the College of St. James and Grammar School | Booklet | 1852 | x | |
| St. James School | Registration | Booklet | 1970 | х | |
| St. James School | Russell Nelson Reminisces | Booklet | 1973 | х | |
| St. James School | Saint James School catalog | Booklet | 1930 | x | |
| St. James School | Saint James School catalog | Booklet | 1960 | | |
| St. James School | Saint James School Has Rich Heritage | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
| St. James School | School Newsletter | Booklet | 1976-77 | х | |
| St. James School | St. James Area | Newspaper | 1984 | | Lydia, MD |
| St. James School | St. James School & Students | Photograph and Negatives | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| St. James School | St. James School Alumni Directory | Booklet | 1962 | | |
| St. James School | St. James School Catalog | Booklet | 1959, 1978 | | |
| St. James School | St. James School catalog | Booklet | 1969 | | |
| St. James School | St. James School Handbook | Booklet | 1959, 1979 | | |
| St. James School | St. James School Headmaster | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| St. James School | St. James School Headmaster | Negatives | | | |
| St. James School | St. James School Newsletter | Booklet | 1979, 1986 | | |
| St. James School | St. James School Review | Newsletter | 1995 | | |
| St. James School | The College of Saint James 1861-1864 | Document | 1994 | | Civil War |
| St. James School | What is Saint James School? | Magazine Article | 1985 | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | "Today - Tomorrow" | Booklet | | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | 250th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1970 | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Adam Arnold published first Lutheran hymnal music | Letter | 1980 | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Christmas Service Bulletin | Document | 1924 | x | |

| | 7 | - | | | · |
|---|---|----------------|-------------|---|--------------|
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Church Building One of City's Largest and Oldest | Newspaper | 1946 | x | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Church Bulletins (2) | Brochure | 1940- 41 | x | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Church Directory | Booklet | 1989 | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Church Directory | Booklet | | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Church Fire Blamed on Lightening Bolt | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Confirmaton - Sally Boroff | Document | 1820 | x | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Congregation's Annual Report | Booklet | 1987 | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Hymns sung at celebration | Document | 1829 | x | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Map of old graveyard | Мар | | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Numerous programs held in auditorium | Document | | x | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church Yearbook | Booklet | 1961 | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | St. John's in 1887 | Drawing | | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Stained Glass Windows and Mosaics | Document | 1995 | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Thanksgiving Service Bulletin | Document | 1948 | x | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Tombstones Moved from St. John's to Rose Hill Cemetery | Document | 1968 | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | St. Paul's Evan. Lutheran Church - Leitersburg, MD | XX | | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | 200th Anniversey - (Block of Wood) | Mixed Material | 1969 | х | 1795 Rafter |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Cemetery | Document | 1882-1926 | | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Ground Breaking - Sunday School | Photograph | 1921 | x | |
| St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church | Cemetery | Document | 1887-1926 | | Sanborn Maps |
| St. Paul's Lutheran Church, Leitersburg (Box) | St. Paul's 180th Anniversary - Leitersburg Lutheran | Brochure | 2006 | | |
| St. Paul's Lutheran Church, Leitersburg (Box) | St. Paul's Evangelical Lutheran - 150th Anniversary (Leitersburg) | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| St. Paul's Lutheran Church, Leitersburg (Box) | St. Paul's Evangelical Lutheran Church - 100th Anniversary | Card | 1926 | x | |
| St. Paul's Lutheran Church, Leitersburg (Box) | St. Paul's Evangelical Lutheran Church - 150th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| St. Paul's Lutheran Church, Leitersburg (Box) | St. Paul's Lutheran - 125th Anniversary (Leitersburg) | Newspaper | 1951 | | |
| St. Paul's Lutheran Church, Leitersburg (Box) | WPA Survey of St. Paul's Lutheran Church | Document | 1936 | | |
| | | | | | |

| | | 1 | 1 | | · |
|--------------------------------------|--|------------------|---------------|---|----------------------|
| Stephen, Adam | General Adam Stephen, Founder of Martinsburg | Magazine Article | 1961 | | |
| Stull's Addition to Hagerstown (Box) | Stull's Addition to Hagerstown | XX | | | |
| Sun (The Baltimore) - Almanacs (Box) | The Sun (Baltimore) Almanacs (some missing years) | XX | 1878- 1921 | x | |
| Surrey School | Class of 1913 | Photograph | 1913 | х | |
| Taney, Roger Brooke | "Life of Roger B. Taney" | Document | | | |
| Taney, Roger Brooke | "Roger B. Taney and His War on the Bank | Document | | | |
| Taney, Roger Brooke | "Roger B. Taney" | Document | | | |
| Taney, Roger Brooke | "Roger Brooke Taney" | Document | 1962 | | |
| Taney, Roger Brooke | "Roger Brooke Taney, Defender of Constitutional Government" | Document | 1966 | | |
| Taney, Roger Brooke | "The Taney House" | Document | 1965 | | |
| Taney, Roger Brooke | Birthplace - Tragedy Enacted There | Newspaper | 1899 | | |
| Taney, Roger Brooke | Roger Brooke Taney, Frederick Lawyer | Manuscript | | | |
| Taney, Roger Brooke | Slides and lecture on 100th anniversary of Taney's death | Slides | | | |
| Tax Records | "A Study of MD Taxation 1634-1865" | Document | | | |
| Tax Records | 1783 Taxables in Washington Co. | Document | 1783 | | |
| Tax Records | Annual Report of the Comptroller of the Treasury (MD) | Booklet | 1866 | x | |
| Tax Records | Lancaster Co., PA Assessment Lists Prior to 1729 | Document | 1916 | | Lancaster Co., PA |
| Tax Records | Lancaster Co., PA Tax Lists 1750s | Book | 1962 | | Lancaster Co., PA |
| Tax Records | State and County Tax form and receipt | Document | 1882 | x | |
| Tax Records | Supplementary Income Blank for Farmers | Document | 1867 | x | |
| Tax Records | U.S. Internal Revenue Annual Taxes | Document | 1865 | x | |
| Thurmont, MD | Brotherhood of the Jungle Cock, 25th Campfire | Document | 1963 | | |
| Thurmont, MD | Daniel Weller, Matchmaker of Mechanicstown | Manuscript | 1968 | | |
| Thurmont, MD | Guide to Homes and Buildings | Book | 2002 | | |
| Thurmont, MD | Thurmont Bicentennial and Homecoming | Booklet | 1951 | x | |
| Thurmont, MD | Thurmont Scrapbook | Book | 2001 | | |

| | | Mar and a start | 1 | | r |
|----------------------|--|------------------|-------|---|---------------------------|
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | E. A. Corderman Operated First Bookmobile | Manuscript | 2015 | | Steve French |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Library House | Document | | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Nellie C. Chrissinger | Document | | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Directors, Washington County Free Library | Document | 2019 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | "A History of the Washington Co., MD Free Library 1952-1965" | Document | 1966 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | A Pen Sketch of Hagerstown Librarian (The Builder) | Manuscript | 1913 | x | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | A pen sketch of Hagerstown's librarian | Manuscript | 1913 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Biography of Mary Lemist Titcomb | Document | 1979 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Birth of the Bookmobile | Manuscript | 1994 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Bookmobiles and Bookmobile Service | Document | 1967 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Bookwagon Borrowers - Miss Nellie Chrissinger | Newspaper | 1926 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Descendants of William Titcomb | Document | | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Dictionary of American Library Biography | Magazine Article | 1978 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Hancock & Smithsburg Library History | Newspaper | 1926 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Herald-Mail NewsPlus | Newspaper | 2000 | x | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Library Book Van Smashed in Railroad Wereck | Newspaper | 1910 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | MD Women's Hall of Fame | Letter | 1990 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Memorial Dedication | Document | 2015 | | Sleepy Hollow Cemetary |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Miss Mame Semler - Children's Librarian | Newspaper | 1926 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Nominee for MD Women's Hall of Fame | Document | 1990 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | On the Trail of the Bookwagon | Booklet | 1914 | x | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Painting looked familiar | Newspaper | 1994 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Pioneering Leaders in Librarianship | Document | 19553 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Shepherdstown Speech by Titcomb | Newspaper | 1922 | | Shepherdstown, WV |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Titcomb obituary | Newspaper | 1932 | | |
| Titcomb, Mary Lemist | Titcomb's library work | Document | 1976 | | |

| Todd, Joseph Bell | Diary of Joseph Bell Todd 1861-63 | Document | 1861 | | Civil War |
|-------------------------|---|------------------|-------------|---|------------------|
| Todd, Joseph Bell | Hampton Battery | Document | | | Civil War |
| Todd, Joseph Bell | Joseph Bell Todd 1811-1865 | Photograph | | | Civil War |
| Tower (The) Quarterly | Writings of Byron E. Staley, Breathedsville (series of 2) | Book | 1909 | x | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | "A Chronological History of the Estate and Town of Gapland" | Document | 1989 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | "The Life and Death of Gathland" (2) | Document | 1941 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | A Most Uncivil Campaign | Newspaper | 1990 | | Civil War |
| Townsend, George Alfred | A Walking Tour of Gapland (3) | Brochure | | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | A Walking Tour of Gathland | Brochure | | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | A War Correspondent's Tribute to the Press | Manuscript | 1966 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Antietam National Battlefield Land Protection Plan | Document | 1983 | | Civil War |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Arch prompted journalism hall of fame | Newspaper | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Blueprint of War Correspondents Arch | Document | 1934 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Building of War Correspondents Arch | Photograph | 1896 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Condition of Townsend Family Plot | Letter | 1989 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Correspondents Memorial Nearing Completion | Newspaper | 1896 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Correspondent's Monument Memorializes Literary Veterans | Newspaper | 1989 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Crampton Gap | Document | | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Crampton's Gap | Slides | | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Dedication of Correspondents Memorial | Newspaper | 1896 | | Gapland, MD |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Friends of Gathland State Park | Newsletter | 1995- 99 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Friends of Gathland State Park activities | Document | | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Gapland (2) | Document | 1890 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Gapland Turnpike: Ribbon of History (2) | Magazine Article | 1990 | | Civil War |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Gath | Photograph | | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Gath and His Gapland | Newspaper | 1893 | | Gapland Turnpike |

| Townsend, George Alfred | Gathland | Document | | | |
|-------------------------|--|-----------------------------|------|---|-------------------------|
| Townsend, George Alfred | Gathland Hall dedication | Document | 1958 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Gathland Honors Unsung Journalists | Newspaper | | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Gathland State Park - 3 different brochures | Brochure | 1997 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Gathland State Park - 3 different brochures | Brochure | | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Gathland: Monument to reporters celebrates 100th year | Newspaper | 1996 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Gen. Alfred T.A. Torbert Memorial | Book | 1922 | x | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | George Alfred Townsend: The Father of Modern War Correspondents | Magazine Article | 1971 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Growth of the National Newspaper Hall of Fame | Booklet | | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Jinkie Jinkins articles on MD | Newspaper | 1899 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Oak Leaflets: The Story of George Alfred Townsend (4) | Document | 1968 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Ownership of Townsend and Reno Monuments | Мар | | | Civil War |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Poem by George A. Townsend; Drawyer's Presbyterian Church | Book | 1902 | x | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Real Scenes from a Far-Fetched Novel | Manuscript | 2009 | | Katy of Catoctin |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Reporters of War Have Monument | Document | | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Series on Burkittsville | Newspaper | 1941 | x | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Some arch names don't belong | Newspaper | 1998 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | South Mountain Structures | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | The Battle of South Mountain | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| Townsend, George Alfred | They Told the Civil War Story | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Townsend Burial Plot | Document | 1989 | | Laurel Hill Cemetery |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Townsend gravestones | Photograph | | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Townsend Quote in Israel | Letter | 1962 | x | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Townsend visits Charles Town | Newspaper | 1880 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | War Correspondents Arch | Photograph | | x | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | War Correspondent's Arch 100th Anniversary | Document | 1996 | | |

| Townsend, George Alfred | War Correspondents Arch designated Journalism Historic Site | Document | 1974 | | |
|--|--|------------------|-------|---|------------------|
| Townsend, George Alfred | War Correspondent's Arch Historic Structures Report | Document | 1961 | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | War Correspondents Memorial | Magazine Article | | | |
| Townsend, George Alfred | Western Union Telegram | Document | | | |
| Transportation | "The Early Development of Railroads in MD" | Document | 1964 | | |
| Transportation | "The Evolution of Rail Transport in MD" | Document | 1961 | | |
| Transportation | "Transportation in MD" | Document | | | |
| Transportation | Rails, Trails and Waterways | Booklet | 2004 | | |
| | | Booklet | | | |
| Transportation | Rural Hertiage Museum | | 2016 | | |
| Transportation | The Conestoga Wagon | Magazine Article | 1960s | | |
| Transportation | The Conestoga Wagon | Brochure | 1988 | | |
| Trebel Clef Club (On shelf - not boxed) | Full Box | XX | | | |
| Trinity Lutheran Church, Hagerstown (Box) | Anniversary-Cornerstone Laying | Booklet | 1909 | х | |
| Trinity Lutheran Church, Hagerstown (Box) | Trinity Lutheran | Newspaper | 1946 | x | |
| Trinity Lutheran Church, Hagerstown (Box) | Trinity Lutheran - 100th Anniversay | Booklet | 1969 | | |
| Trinity Lutheran Church, Hagerstown (Box) | Trinity Lutheran - church directory (2) | Booklet | | | |
| Trinity Lutheran Church, Hagerstown (Box) | Trinity Lutheran - dedication of window | Booklet | 1948 | x | |
| Trinity Lutheran Church, Hagerstown (Box) | Trinity Lutheran - dedication of windows | Booklet | 1947 | x | |
| Trinity Lutheran Church, Hagerstown (Box) | Trinity Lutheran - Rev. Wilson P. Ard | Booklet | 1961 | | |
| Trinity Lutheran Church, Hagerstown (Box) | Trinity Lutheran - window dedication | Newspaper | 1947 | x | |
| Trinity Lutheran Church, Hagerstown (Box) | Trinity Lutheran Chapel - pastor | Newspaper | 1947 | | |
| Trinity Lutheran Church, Hagerstown (Box) | Trinity Lutheran Chapel becomes Lutheran | Newspaper | 1951 | | |
| Trinity Lutheran Church, Hagerstown (Box) | Trinity Lutheran Church | Card | | | |
| Trinity Lutheran Church, Hagerstown (Box) | Trinity Lutheran Church | Card | | | |
| Trinity Lutheran Church, Hagerstown (Box) | Thirty-Fifth Anniversary Services | Booklet | 1937 | х | Rev. J. S. Simon |
| Tristate Electrical Supply Co. Inc. | Tristate Electrical Supply Co. Inc. | XX | 2011 | | John Waltersdorf |
| Thotato Electrical Supply Co. Inc. | | | 2011 | | |

| | | | | | n |
|---|--|----------------|-------------|---|-------------------|
| Tucker Co., WV | Blackwater Country | Book | | | |
| Tucker Co., WV | Tucker Co. Decennial Census (1860) | Booklet | | | |
| | | DVD | 0040 | | |
| United States Army | 29! Let's go! The 29th Infantry Division | Document | 2018 | х | National Guard |
| United States Army | Bill of Lading (3) | Manuscript | 1868 | ~ | |
| United States Army | Great American Generals | Dhatasuaah | 2018 | | |
| United States Army | Gen. James Buchanan | Photograph | | x | |
| United States Army | Manual and Platoon Exercises | Booklet | 1792 | x | Hartle Collection |
| United States Army | Official Army Register | Book | 1832 | x | |
| United States Army | Official Army Register | Book | 1838 | x | |
| United States Army | Official Army Register | Book | 1855 | x | |
| | Samuel H. Dorsey Oath of Enlistment | Document | 1899 | х | National Guard |
| United States Army | 29, Let's Go! The 29th Infantry Division | DVD | 2018 | | National Guard |
| United States Army | Great American Generals | Manuscript | 2018 | | |
| United States Army | Roster - First Maryland Regiment | Booklet | 1916 | | Border Service |
| United States Army | | | | | |
| U.S.G.S. Quad Sheets | U.S.G.S. Quad Sheets Maryland | XX | | | |
| U.S.G.S. Quad Sheets | U.S.G.S. Quad Sheets West Virginia | XX | | | |
| Unionaire (Large Folder) | Unionaire Local 842 UAW | Newspaper | 1952- 59 | x | |
| United American Mechanics, Junior Order (Box) | Junior Order United American Mechanics | Document | 1800s | x | |
| United States | 50 Years of Commemorative Stamps | Document | 1953 | х | |
| United States | America's Most Beloved Veterans | Manuscript | 2014 | | Ameican Legion |
| United States | Inauguration | Booklet | 1897 | x | President |
| United States | President Cleveland - Mrs. Cleveland | Photograph | | x | |
| United States | Chart of Presidents | Mixed Material | 1960 | х | |
| Victor Cushwa Company | See Chesapeake & Ohio Canal - Victor Cushwa Company (Box) | XX | | | |
| Victor Products | Cooler-Grill | Brochure | | | |
| Victor Products | Employee badge during World War II | Mixed Material | 1940s | x | |

| | | | • | | |
|--------------------------|---|-----------------------------|-------|---|-----------------------|
| Victor Products | Food Freezing Manual | Booklet | 1954 | | |
| Victor Products | J. Kingsly Noel, Vice President of Victor Products | Negatives | | | |
| Victor Products | Milk Cooling Cabinets | Brochure | | | |
| Victor Products | Proposed Beverage Cooler Design for Frigidaire | Drawing | | | |
| Victor Products | Quick Freeze Frozen Food Refrigerator | Brochure | | | |
| Victor Products | R. J. Funkhouser | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| Victor Products | Sectional Refrigeration Rooms | Brochure | | | |
| Victor Products | Victor News 1941-1945 | Newsletter | | x | |
| Victor Products | Victor Products Annual Distributors Convention | Booklet | 1948 | x | |
| Victor Products | Victor Products Corporation label | Document | | | |
| Victor Products | Victor Products Factory | Negatives | 1940s | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Victorian Trade Cards | Various Victorian Trade Cards; Hagerstown businesses | Card | | | |
| Victory Book Campaign | Final Reports Victory Book Campaign | Document | 1944 | x | wwii |
| Victory Book Campaign | Mailing label for Victory Book Campaign | Document | | | wwii |
| Vietnam War | Hagerstown's First Vietnam War Victim Buried | Newspaper | 1967 | | Sgt. Edward Glenn |
| View of Boonsboro (Box) | The View of Boonsboro, Apr 1995-Jul 1997 (complete set) | Newspaper | | x | |
| View of Smithsburg (Box) | The View of Smithsburg, Oct 1996-Jul 1997 (complete set) | Newspaper | | x | |
| Virginia | A History of Haymarket, VA | Booklet | | | Prince William Co. |
| Virginia | Colonial Era in the Lower Shenandoah Valley | Booklet | 2003 | | Charles R. Thorne |
| Virginia | Commencement - State College - Harrisonburg, VA | Booklet | 1932 | x | |
| Virginia | Historical Collection of Virginia - Shenandoah Valley | Booklet | 1847 | | |
| Virginia | Mountain Laurel on Skyline Drive | Postcard | | x | |
| Virginia | Nature along the Blue Ridge Parkway | Booklet | 1977 | | |
| Virginia | The Botetourt County Court House Dedication | Document | 1975 | | |
| Virginia - Civil War | Application for amnity - Lt. Col. Emmet M. Morrison (15th VA Inf.) | Letter | 1865 | | |
| Virginia - Civil War | Battle of New Market | Newspaper | 1909 | | |

| Virginia - Civil War | Capture of Sir Percy Wyndham | Newspaper | 1910 | | |
|--|---|------------|-------|---|--------------------------|
| Virginia - Civil War | Charles R. Chewing - Co. E 9th Virginia Cavalry | Booklet | | | Civil War |
| Virginia - Civil War | Civil War action in Rockingham Co., VA | Booklet | | x | |
| Virginia - Civil War | Civil War Battlefield Parks of Virginia | Book | | x | |
| Virginia - Civil War | Civil War in the Shenandoah Valley | Booklet | 2007 | | Charles R. Thorne |
| Virginia - Civil War | Confederate Scout - Virginia's Frank Stringfellow | Book | 1956 | x | Civil War |
| Virginia - Civil War | Dedication - Hall of Valor - New Market Battlefield | Document | 1970 | | |
| Virginia - Civil War | Fitzhugh Lee's escape | Newspaper | 1905 | | |
| Virginia - Civil War | Horatio Nelson - Co. A 4th Virginia Cavalry | Booklet | 1980 | x | Civil War |
| | | Book | | | |
| Virginia - Civil War | Hunting the Gray Ghost | | 2013 | | Mosby |
| Virginia - Civil War | Jackson's Flank Movement by Virginia Carmichael (local) | Booklet | 1935 | | |
| Virginia - Civil War | Letters from Shannon Butt to Leonidas Butt 1860-1863 | Manuscript | 2005 | | |
| Virginia - Civil War | Merriman L. Campbell - Confederate Veteran | Newspaper | 1982 | | |
| Virginia - Civil War | Mosby | Booklet | 2007 | | Charles R. Thorne |
| Virginia - Civil War | Positions and Movements of Troops in Battle of New Market | Book | 1913 | x | Civil War |
| Virginia - Civil War | Reminiscences of Anslum Lynch Watts | Booklet | 1990 | | 21st Virginia Cavalry |
| Virginia - Civil War | The Strangest Battle of the War (Fisher's Hill) | Newspaper | 1881 | | |
| | Virginia joins the Confederacy - Nov. 1860 thru June | Booklet | | | |
| Virginia - Civil War | 1861 | Booklet | | х | |
| Virginia - Civil War | VMI and the Battle of New Market | | | | |
| Virginia Canal Society "The Tiller" (Box) | Virginia Canal Society "The Tiller" | XX | 1980- | x | |
| Virginia - Civil War | Again into the Valley of Fire | XX | 2014 | | Dennis Frye |
| Virginia - Civil War | John Quincy Marr | Document | 1859 | | |
| W.F. Prior Company | See Prior, W.F., Company | XX | | | |
| War of 1812 | "A Pictorial Tour of Fort McHenry" | Document | 1965 | | 1 |
| War of 1812 | "A Retrospect of the War of 1812" | Document | | | 1 |
| | "British Bombardment and Their Occupation of Havre | Document | + | | + |

| War of 1812 | "Events Leading to Writing of the National Anthem" | Document | 1965 | | |
|----------------------------|---|------------|------|---|------------------|
| War of 1812 | "Fort McHenry" | Document | 1958 | | |
| War of 1812 | "Fort M'Henry: Historic Shrine and Monument" | Document | 1962 | | |
| War of 1812 | "Historical Highlights of Bladensburg" | Document | | | |
| War of 1812 | "MD and the War of 1812" | Document | | | |
| War of 1812 | "St. Michaels in the War of 1812" | Document | 1959 | | |
| War of 1812 | "The Battle of Baltimore" | Document | 1958 | | |
| War of 1812 | "The Battle of Baltimore" | Document | | | |
| War of 1812 | "The Battle of Bladensburg in the War of 1812" | Document | 1965 | | |
| War of 1812 | "The Battle of Bladensburg" | Document | 1963 | | |
| War of 1812 | "The Battle of St. Michaels" | Document | 1965 | | |
| War of 1812 | "The Defense of Baltimore" | Document | | | |
| War of 1812 | "The Eastern Shore in the War of 1812" | Document | | | |
| War of 1812 | "The War of 1812 in Calvert Co." | Document | 1961 | | |
| War of 1812 | "Why the U.S. Lost the Battle of Bladensburg" | Document | | | |
| War of 1812 | Citizen Soldiaro, Hagaratoun Valuntaaro | Book | 1814 | | Thomas Quantrill |
| War of 1812 | Citizen Soldiers - Hagerstown Volunteers Death of Jonathan Shafer | Newspaper | 1885 | | |
| War of 1812 | Fort McHenry | Brochure | 2005 | | NPS |
| War of 1812 | Fort McHenry - The Fort that Saved a Nation | Manuscript | 1952 | x | |
| War of 1812 | Hagerstown Salutes Its Veterans | Brochure | 2012 | | |
| | | Document | 4070 | | |
| War of 1812 War of 1812 | Jacob Burchhart - Service Pension Local Troops at Shelling of Fort McHenry | Newspaper | 1878 | | Thomas Quantrill |
| War of 1812 | Maryland and the War of 1812 | Manuscript | 2001 | | |
| War of 1812 | MD in the War of 1812 + Overhead slides | Document | | | |
| War of 1812 | The Battle of Lake Erie | Brochure | 1996 | | |
| War of 1812 | Washington Co. Militia | Document | 1994 | | |

| | | - | | | |
|---------------------|---|-----------------------------|-------|---|------------------|
| War of 1812 | Citizen Soldiers - Hagerstown Volunteers | Book | 1814 | | Thomas Quantrill |
| War of 1812 | Jacob Burckhart - Service Pension | Document | 1878 | | Thomas Quantrill |
| War Rationing | Application for Ration Book | Document | 1943 | х | World War II |
| War Rationing | Postal Savings Plan (stamps) | Booklet | | x | Savings Bonds |
| War Rationing | Sugar Credits Ration Deposit Slip | Document | 1940s | | Hancock, MD |
| War Rationing | Tokens | Mixed Material | | x | |
| War Rationing | War Ration Book One | Booklet | 1942 | x | World War II |
| War Rationing | War Ration Books (11) | Booklet | | x | World War II |
| Washington Cemetery | Soldiers Monument- Rose Hill | Photograph | 1932 | х | |
| Washington Cemetery | A Descriptive List of the Burial Places of the Remains of Confederate Soldiers | Book | | x | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | Act to reinter Confederate dead | Document | 1870 | | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | Additional Conditions for lots sold | Document | 1904 | x | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | Belated Rites - Unknown Confederates | Newspaper | 1934 | | Alabama |
| Washington Cemetery | Burial of Baxter Rollins | Letter | 2004 | | |
| Washington Cemetery | Civil War Confederate Dead - Mt. Olivet Cemetery | Document | | | Frederick, MD |
| Washington Cemetery | Confederate Cemetery Monument | Newspaper | 1877 | x | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | Confederate Cemetery Rededication invitation | Document | 1961 | | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | Confederate Dead in Maryland | Newspaper | 1872 | | |
| Washington Cemetery | Confederate Memorial Address | Document | 1954 | x | |
| Washington Cemetery | Dedication at Washington Cemetery | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | History of Confederate Cemetery Here Reported | Newspaper | 1961 | | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | History of the Washington Confederate Cemetery | Booklet | | | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | List of Burial Places of Confederate Soldier Remains | Booklet | | | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | List of Graves | Document | | | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | Mistaken Identity of Dead Soldiers | Newspaper | 1907 | | |
| Washington Cemetery | Monument in Washington Cemetery | Photograph and Negatives | | x | |

| Washington Cemetery | Proposed re-dedication of the Confederate Cemetery | Document | 1961 | x | |
|-------------------------------|--|------------------|-----------|---|----------------|
| Washington Cemetery | Rebel dead faced uncertain burial | Newspaper | 2003 | | |
| Washington Cemetery | Remains of Confederate Soldier in Michigan Museum | Letter | 1998 | | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | Repair of Speakers Stand | Photograph | 2004 | | |
| Washington Cemetery | Report of the Trustees of Washington Cemetery; map | Document | 1873 | | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | Rose Hill Cemetery | Brochure | 1901 | x | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | Rose Hill Cemetery 1866-1941 | Newspaper | 1941 | | |
| Washington Cemetery | Solving mystery behind Hagerstown gravestone | Newspaper | 1996 | | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | South Carolina Dead (Civil War) | Document | | | |
| Washington Cemetery | Speaker Stand Repair | Photograph | 2006 | | |
| Washington Cemetery | The Antietam National Cemetery | Document | 1990 | | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | The Washington Confederate Cemetery | Document | 1990 | | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | Thousands Cheer Ike and Parade | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Washington Cemetery | Washington Confederate Cemetery | Magazine Article | | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. (Large Folder) | Samuel Downey Estate (balance due the estate) | Document | 1847 | x | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Agricultural Almanac | Booklet | 1886 - 92 | х | Lancaster, PA |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | A Directory of Farm and Home Services from Washington Co. | Booklet | 1951 | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | A Preview Glimpse of Winter | Card | 1972 | x | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Agricultural MD (2) | Booklet | | | |
| | | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Agricultural Products Transported on C&O Canal | Booklet | 1841-51 | | William Bauman |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Agricultural Services of Washington Co. | | 1967 | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Agricultural Statistics 1919-1952 | Booklet | 1952 | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | American Farmer | Newspaper | 1844 | х | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Boonsboro Cantaloupes | Photograph | 1959 | x | Farming |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Brooklawn Farms | Photograph | 1959 | x | Farming |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Comparative Census of MD Agriculture | Booklet | 1956 | | |

| Washington Co. Agriculture | Early Agriculture in Washington Co. bookmark | Document | 1977 | | |
|----------------------------|---|-----------------------------|------|---|-------------------|
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Early American Soil Conservation | Booklet | 1941 | x | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Farm Bureau Group | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Farm receipts for Thomas Hutzell | Receipt | | x | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Farm scenes | Photograph and Negatives | 1945 | x | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Fertilizers for MD Soils | Booklet | 1922 | x | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | From My Backyard to Our Bay | XX | 2009 | | Soil Conservation |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Home on the Grange | Newspaper | 2008 | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Improving MD's Agriculture 1840-1860 | Magazine Article | 1969 | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Large field of corn shocks (8x10 B & W) | Photograph | | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Legacy of the Missouri Mule | Document | 1989 | | C & O Canal |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Note from Samuel Downey to Jacob Swope | Document | 1844 | x | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | One case of hog cholera | Newspaper | 1930 | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Rural Community Organization in Washington and Frederick Cos. | Booklet | 1940 | x | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Samuel Downey Estate (bill for coffin) | Document | 1846 | x | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Samuel Downey Estate (bill for crying sale) | Document | 1847 | x | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Samuel Downey Estate (bill for digging grave) | Document | 1846 | x | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Shocks of Corn near Funkstown | Photograph | 1944 | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Soil Conservation District - long range plan | Booklet | 1987 | x | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Soil Survey of Washington Co., MD | Booklet | 1919 | x | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Springs and Spring Houses | Booklet | 1982 | | Albert Powell |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Ten Years of Soil Conservation in Kent Co., MD | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Washington Co. Baby Beef Club | Photograph | | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Washington Co. Century Farms | Document | 2004 | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Washington Co. Soil Conservation District Program (2) | Booklet | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Washington Co. Summary of Operations | Booklet | 1964 | | |
| | | • | • | • | • |

| | 1 | 1 | | | <u>.</u> |
|--------------------------------|--|------------------|-----------|----------|-----------------|
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Your MD Cooperative Extension Program | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Dairy Farm Permit | Letter | 1950 | Х | John P. Hatcher |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Dairy Farm Road Permit | Letter | 1948 | х | John P. Hatcher |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | American Farmer | Newspaper | 1844 | х | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Agricultural Products Transported on C&O Canal | Booklet | 1841-1851 | | William Bauman |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Samuel Downey Farm Estate | Document | 1840s | х | |
| Washington Co. Agriculture | Tillers of the Soil | Book | 2011 | | Catoctin Center |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | City Scenes in "Autopsy for a Cosmonaut" | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | Civil War Historian (James V.) Murfin dead at 57 | Newspaper | 1987 | | |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | Comin' Home by Jacob B. Berkson | Booklet | 1993 | | |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | Far Countries by Leonore Hamilton Wilson | Magazine Article | 1930 | x | |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | Hagerstown Bookbinding & Printing prints Ralph Nader reports | Newspaper | 1974 | | |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | Hagerstown involved in science fiction novel | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | Hooper Wolfe publishes 2nd edition of "I Drove Mules" | Newspaper | 1969 | | C & O Canal |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | I Saught the Lord by Lillian Marquart Myers | Booklet | | x | |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | List of local authors | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | Rev. G.M. Farley in Who's Who of Authors | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | Sam Daugherty writes book at 19 years | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | The Night the Troop Got Lost From Us by Jack Berkson | Document | 2003 | | |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | Warren Adler Exposes Politicians | Newspaper | 1974 | | |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | Washington Co. authors | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | Willow Finds A Friend bookmark | Document | 1993 | | |
| Washington Co. Authors & Books | Women's Club Cookbook | Newspaper | 1963 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Clara Bester | Photograph | 1919 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Fred Vantz | Newspaper | 2014 | | Hancock, MD |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Howell G. Grim | Document | 2017 | <u> </u> | White House |
| | | 1 | 2017 | | |

| Washington Co. Biographies | Jacob F. Wheaton | XX | | | Wheaton Park |
|----------------------------|---|------------|------|---|---------------------------|
| Washington Co. Biographies | | Newspaper | | | |
| | Keller Byers Bell | Document | 1944 | | County Treasure |
| Washington Co. Biographies | McCardell, Roy | | 2014 | | Wikipedia |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Sam Bayer | Booklet | 2002 | | Valley Revue |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Tom Price | Document | 2014 | | World War I |
| Washington Co. Biographies | A Profile of John Frye | Manuscript | 2012 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Alan D. Sheaffer | Newspaper | 1983 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Alan J. Noia | Newspaper | 1990 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Alexander Armstrong, Attorney General | Newspaper | 1939 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Alonzo W. Ritter 1898-1944 | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Anita Masters | Newspaper | 1991 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Ann Bachtell Kelly | Newspaper | 2009 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Arley Sica | Photograph | 1950 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Arthur And Hilda Katz | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Atless Kepler | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Bartow Harris | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Bell, Alexander Graham | Booklet | 1950 | х | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Beverly Anderson | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Biographical Sketches of Lutheran Pastors | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Biographical Sketches of Reformed Ministers | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Boyd Mason, Jr. (notebook) | Manuscript | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Brewer Lynnwood Stouffer | Document | | | Gen. Hartle Collection |
| Washington Co. Biographies | C. Walter Baker | Photograph | 1927 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Capt. Jacob Koogle | Document | 2009 | | Medal of Honor |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Carol Moller | Newspaper | 1991 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Casper Taylor, Jr. | Newspaper | 1986 | | |

| | | - | | | · |
|----------------------------|--|------------|------|---|---------------------------|
| Washington Co. Biographies | Catherine Collins | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Chapter Spotlight: Joe Arnold (SPEBSQSA) | Document | 2003 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Charles Blank: Spreading Harmony | Newspaper | 2008 | | Washington Co. Library |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Charles Lee Downey | Newspaper | 1990 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Chris Fox | Newspaper | 1990 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Christopher Boyer | Newspaper | 2017 | | Colonel Sanders |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Claggett Spangler | Newspaper | 1939 | | Artist |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Clare Eames | Book | 1969 | | Brian Aherne |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Claud E. Kitchens | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Claude M. Potterfield | Photograph | 1969 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Claude M. Potterfield | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Col. J.C. Roulette | Newspaper | 1919 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Daniel Hiester 1747-1804 | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | David A. Engle | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | David C. Buchanan | Newspaper | 1971 | | Beachley Furniture |
| Washington Co. Biographies | David Guessford | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Dennis Frye | Newspaper | 1991 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Donald F. Munson | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Dr. Augustine Asbury Biggs (1812-1889) | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Dr. Edward W. Ditto, III | Newspaper | 1991 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Dr. Ernest F. Poole | Newspaper | 1959 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Dr. George Comstock | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Dr. Martin Gallagher | Newspaper | 1991 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Dr. Richard Pindell | Document | 1936 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Dr. Richard Pindell | Document | | | Revolutionary War |
| | | Newspaper | 1 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Dr. Robert Campbell | | 1991 | | |

| | | - | - | | |
|----------------------------|---------------------------------------|------------|------|---|-----------------|
| Washington Co. Biographies | E. Leister Mobley, Jr. | Photograph | 1957 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | E.P. Bachtell | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Ed Klitch | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Edith Karsay, Social Services | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Edward P. Thomas | Newspaper | 1983 | | Maryland Senate |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Elmer Kaelin | Newspaper | 1987 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Emily Leatherman | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Emma Lou Schwagel | Newspaper | 2015 | | World War II |
| | | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Emma Lou Swagle | | 2015 | | Lloyd Waters |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Emmett Gans | Photograph | 1918 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Esther Corderman | Newspaper | 1983 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Eugene Violet | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Evan M. Crossley | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| | | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Ezra Clayton Wyand | | 2018 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Florence Murdock | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Frank Clawson | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Frank Feathers | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Frank Feathers, cabinetmaker in 1930s | Newspaper | 1998 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Frank J. Pryatel | Photograph | 1969 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Franklin D. Schurz, Sr. | Photograph | 1960 | x | Herald-Mail |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Franklin D. Schurz, Sr. | Newspaper | 1987 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Fred C. Wright | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Fred Wright, Jr. | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | G.P. Bohn | Photograph | 1964 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Gen. Russell P. Hartle | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | George "Hooper" Wolfe | Newspaper | 1983 | | |

| r | | • | | - | |
|----------------------------|---|----------------|------|---|------------------------|
| Washington Co. Biographies | George Bushey | Newspaper | 1993 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | George C. Pearson | Newspaper | 1929 | | Education |
| Washington Co. Biographies | George E. Snyder | Photograph | 1969 | x | Maryland Senate |
| Washington Co. Biographies | George W. Kettoman | Newspaper | 1927 | | South Mountain Poet |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Gerrit Smith, founder of the A.G.O. | Document | 1996 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Governor William Preston Lane's widow dies | Newspaper | 1993 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Gregory Snook | Newspaper | 1991 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | H.B. Hoopes | Photograph | 1963 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | H.L. Mills | Photograph | 1969 | x | Hagerstown Mayor |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Hagerstown Rotary Club members with picture & bio | Booklet | 1959 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Harold L. Bible | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Harry Warner | Newspaper | 2003 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Haven Hoffman | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Henry C. Reynalds, 95 today | Newspaper | 1933 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Henry C. Reynolds | Newspaper | 1939 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Henry Clay Reynolds will Mark 100th Birthday | Newspaper | 1937 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Herman Stockslager | Photograph | 1953 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Hilda Frantz Cushwa | Manuscript | 2002 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | In Memory of Joseph Charles Byron | Booklet | 1932 | х | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | J. Clarence Stinebraker | Document | 2011 | | The Unwritten South |
| Washington Co. Biographies | J. Franklin Shank | Photograph | 1970 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | J.J. Porter | Photograph | 1921 | х | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Jack Trovinger | Newspaper | 1991 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Jacob Byers - architect | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | James "Mickey" Toliver | Newspaper | 1987 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | James L. Freaner | Mixed Material | | | Junior Fire Co. |

| | | - | | | |
|----------------------------|-------------------------------|------------|---------------|---|--------------|
| Washington Co. Biographies | James T. Witmer | Newspaper | 1989 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Jeff Scuffins | Newspaper | 1987 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Jerome L. Mose (canal worker) | Document | 1990 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Jim Phelan | Newspaper | 1982 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Jim Stone | Photograph | 1968 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Joanne Benson | Newspaper | 1991 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Joe Baylis | Photograph | 1959 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Joe Clark, country musician | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Joe Harp | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Joel Hill | Newspaper | 1990 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | John Berton (J.B.) Ferguson | Document | 1939 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | John Costopoulos | Newspaper | 1990 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | John E. Shockey | Photograph | 1949 | x | |
| | | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | John H. Bast, Jr. | | 2008 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | John M. Baer | Photograph | 1947 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | John R. Brady | Photograph | 1965 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Joseph C. Mace | Photograph | 1970 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Joshua Thomas is Found Dead | Newspaper | 1927 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Judge Irvin H. Rutledge (2) | Newspaper | 1977, 1981 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Kirby Burkhardt | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Larry Springer | Newspaper | 1984 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Larry Stewart | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Leighton Parks | Document | 2008 | | Parks Family |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Lem Kirk | Newspaper | 1983 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Leon Brumback | Newspaper | 2012 | | 1 |
| 5 51 | | | | | |

| Washington Co. Biographies | Levi Ziegler Leiter | Newspaper | 2013 | | |
|----------------------------|------------------------------|------------|------|---|-------------|
| Washington Co. Biographies | Libbie Powell | Newspaper | 1984 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Linda Clark | Newspaper | 1984 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Lucretia Hart | Booklet | 1937 | х | Henry Clay |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Lynn Lerew | Newspaper | 1983 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Mae Vance | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Mamie Ruth Moberly | Newspaper | 1990 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Mary Clark Michael | Newspaper | 1990 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Mary Coon | XX | 1887 | | Nelson Coon |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Massey Roe | Photograph | 1958 | х | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Maude Snyder | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Michael Finney | Newspaper | 1987 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Monsignor Passarelli retires | Newspaper | 1993 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Nancy Mundy | Newspaper | 1984 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Nora Roberts | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Norman Shea | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Odello Leiter | Photograph | 1952 | х | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Omar M. Long, Sr. | Newspaper | 2008 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Ora Ann Ernst | Newspaper | 1983 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Otho Jones Dies (Blind Otho) | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Paul C. Massey | Photograph | 1970 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Paul D. Muldowney | Newspaper | 1984 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Paul Ottinger | Newspaper | 1990 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Peter Callas | Newspaper | 1983 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Phyllis Hill | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Ralph Devore | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| | • | • | | | • |

| Washington Co. Biographies | Regina & Lou Clark | Document | 2012 | | SHAF |
|--|--|------------|---------------|---|---------------------------|
| Washington Co. Biographies | Reuben Darby, II rehabs railroad cards | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Rev. Daniel G. Hill | Document | | | A.M.E. Church |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Rev. Isaac K. Statton | Document | | | Rev. Wilson A. Shearer |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Rev. J. Wade Huffman (Reformed) | Newspaper | 1961 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Rev. Jeremiah Mason | Document | | | Park Head Church |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Rev. William Claybon | Newspaper | 1991 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Richard A. Henson | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Richard H. Sweeney | Photograph | 1949 | x | Hagerstown Mayor |
| Washington On Disconstruct | Data de Casta | Document | 2016 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies Washington Co. Biographies | Robert G. Sachs Rodney Monroe | Newspaper | 2016 1981 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Roger Whipple | Photograph | 1919 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Rondo Hatton | Newspaper | 1999 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Sister Susan Albert | Newspaper | 1987 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Thomas W. Dwyer | Photograph | 1969 | x | C&P Telephone Company |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Tom Clemens | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Various newspaper stories about Washington Co. residents | Newspaper | 1980s- 90s | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Vernon Davis | Newspaper | 1990 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Victor Cushwa | Newspaper | 1984 | | Maryland Senate |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Virginia Pinchbeck Anderson | Newspaper | 1984 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Warren "Bus" Seymour | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Watterson, George | Newspaper | 1931 | | Library of Congress |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Watterston, George (1783-1854) | Document | 2010 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Wiley Rutledge, Public Defender | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | William B. McMahon | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | William E. King, Jr. | Photograph | 1970 | x | |

| | | - | | | · |
|--|---|-------------------------------------|--------------|---|--------------------|
| Washington Co. Biographies | William M. Brish | Photograph | 1970 | x | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Williamsport native writes and directs feature film | Magazine Article | 1993 | | |
| | | Newsletter | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Dr. Ted Howe | | 2017 | | |
| | | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Isaiah T. Hatton | | | | |
| | John M. Waltersdorf | Manuscript | 2010 | | Tri-State Electric |
| Washington Co. Biographies | | | | | |
| | Christopher Boyer | Newspaper | 2017 | | Colonel Sanders |
| Washington Co. Biographies | | | | | |
| | Ezra Clayton Wyand | Document | 2018 | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | | | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | James L. Freaner | Mixed Material | | | Junior Fire |
| Westing on Discussion | | | | | Company |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Emma Lou Swagle | Document | 2015 | | Lloyd Waters |
| | | Dooument | 2010 | | Lloyd Waters |
| Washington Co. Biographies | William Wolford Family | Dh ata anan h | | | Downsville, MD |
| | William Wolford Family | Photograph | | х | Downsville, MD |
| Washington Co. Biographies | | | | | |
| | Daniel Webster Grott Family | Photograph | 1881 | Х | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | | | | ~ | |
| | S. Roger Keller | Photograph | | х | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | | | | ^ | |
| | Rev. William Monroe | Photograph | 1870 | Ň | Boonsboro, MD |
| Washington Co. Biographies | | | | Х | |
| | Dr. James Winton Markwood Nihiser | Book | 2019 | | Arlie Gifft |
| Washington Co. Biographies | | | | | |
| | Edward Carl | Photograph | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | | | | Х | |
| | Abe Rowe | Photograph | | | |
| Weehington Co. Diagraphico | | U . | | Х | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | Charles Lee Armour | Manuscript | 2020 | | Leitersburg, MD |
| | | manacompt | _0_0 | | 20110102019, 112 |
| Washington Co. Biographies Washington Co. Biographies | Morris Frederick Bell | XX | | | Leitersburg, MD |
| Washington Co. Diographies | Monts i rederick bei | ~~~ | | х | Lettersburg, MD |
| | | Monuscript | | | |
| | | Manuscript | | | |
| Washington Co. Biographies | John M. Waltersdorf | | 2010 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | 14 Stone Bridges over Antietam River | Document | 1965 | | |
| | | | | | |
| | | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Antietam St. Drv Bridge | | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Antietam St. Dry Bridge | | 1976 | | |
| | Antietam St. Dry Bridge Arched Stone Bridges Specifications - Schlopers | Document | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges Washington Co. Bridges | | | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Arched Stone Bridges Specifications - Schlopers Fording | | | | |
| | Arched Stone Bridges Specifications - Schlopers | Document | 1976 1978 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges Washington Co. Bridges | Arched Stone Bridges Specifications - Schlopers Fording Bids opened for Conococheague span | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Arched Stone Bridges Specifications - Schlopers Fording | Document Newspaper | | x | |
| Washington Co. Bridges Washington Co. Bridges Washington Co. Bridges | Arched Stone Bridges Specifications - Schlopers Fording Bids opened for Conococheague span Booth's Mill Bridge | Document Newspaper | 1978 | x | |
| Washington Co. Bridges Washington Co. Bridges | Arched Stone Bridges Specifications - Schlopers Fording Bids opened for Conococheague span | Document Newspaper Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Bridges Washington Co. Bridges Washington Co. Bridges | Arched Stone Bridges Specifications - Schlopers Fording Bids opened for Conococheague span Booth's Mill Bridge | Document Newspaper Photograph | 1978 | | |

| Washington Co. Bridges | Bridges of Washington Co. series | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
|------------------------|---|--------------|------|---|-----------|
| Washington Co. Bridges | Bridges should be placed on National Historic Register | Newspaper | 1979 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Bridges: Our Legacy in Stone | Book | 1965 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Bridges: Ours Legacy in Stone | Compact Disk | 2002 | | Ron Smith |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Broadfording Bridge | Photograph | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Broadfording Bridge | Photograph | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Broadfording Road Bridge to be repaired | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Burnside Bridge Park planned | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Claggett's Mill Bridge | Photograph | | х | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Cleggett's Mill Bridge, Antietam Creek | Photograph | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Cleggett's Mill Bridge, Antietam Creek | Photograph | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Covered Bridge near Fairfield, PA | Photograph | 1959 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Covered Bridges in MD | Slides | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Covered bridges, unknown locations | Photograph | | х | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Description of various bridges | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Exercises Mark Centennial of Conococheague Bridge | Newspaper | 1919 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Funds needed to save bridges | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Funkstown Bridge (glass plate negative) | Negatives | | x | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Funkstown Bridge across Antietam Creek | Photograph | | х | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Funkstown Lower Bridge | Photograph | | х | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Funkstown Turnpike Bridge | Photograph | | х | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Garis Shop Road Bridge; Poffenberger Bridge | Newspaper | 1979 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Hancock and Williamsport bridges almost completed | Newspaper | 1979 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Historical Significance of Stone Bridges Over Antietam Creek | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Hitt or Hooker Bridge | Photograph | 1927 | х | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Israel Creek Bridge - Valley Road | Photograph | 2003 | | |

| Washington Co. Bridges | Kemp's Mill Bridge to reopen | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
|------------------------|--|------------------|------|---|--|
| Washington Co. Bridges | Kershner's Ford | Newspaper | 1977 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Leitersburg bridges frustrate firemen | Newspaper | 1978 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Leitersburg-State Line Road Bridge collapses | Newspaper | 1982 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Levy Court - Bridges | Document | 1822 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Martins Mill Covered Bridge | Photograph | | | |
| | | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Maryland's Historic Highway Bridges | | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Maryland's Stone Arch Bridges | Manuscript | 1957 | x | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | MD's Heritage in Covered Bridges | Document | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | MD's Stone Arch Bridges | Magazine Article | 1957 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Mills helped turn the wheels of county history | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Monroe Co. Road Bridge Over Antietam Creek (2) | Document | 1958 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Mt. Aetna Bridge | Newspaper | 1980 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Mt. Aetna Road Bridge demolished | Newspaper | 1979 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | National Highway Bridge | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | National Road Bridge built by James Lloyd & Robert Wilson | xx | 2005 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Natural Fords Good Building Sites for Mills | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Old Stone Bridges in Washington Co. | Magazine Article | | х | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Old Stone Bridges Over Antietam Creek | Document | 1969 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Opening up the Conococheague | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Paw Paw, WV bridge demolished | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Pleasant Valley Bridge | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Rebuilt Williamsport Bridge | Newspaper | 1979 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Rose Mill Bridge grows tree | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Roxbury Bridge | Photograph | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Status Report of Washington Co. Stone Arch Bridges | Document | 1976 | | |

| Washington Co. Bridges | Stone a Medium of 18th and 19th Century Builders | Booklet | | | |
|------------------------------|--|------------------|-------------|---|---------------|
| Washington Co. Bridges | Stone bridge | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Stone Bridge, Mt. Aetna Rd. | Photograph | 1979 | x | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Strite Road Stone Bridge | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Toms Road Bridge | Newspaper | 1979 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Training for stone bridge repair | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | U.S. may refuse funds for Antietam Bridge | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Wilson Bridge crumbling | Newspaper | 1979- 82 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Wilson's Bridge | Magazine Article | 1989 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Wilson's Bridge and Wilson Store | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Witherspoon's Red Bridge | Newspaper | 1964 | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Old National Bridge over Antietam Creek | Postcard | 1910 | x | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | Rose Mill Bridle | Photograph | | x | |
| | Maryland's Historic Highway Bridges | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Co. Bridges | | | | | |
| Washington Co. Caves | Caves of Maryland | Book | 1971 | | |
| Washington Co. Caves | Caves of Maryland | Book | 1971 | | |
| Washington Co. Caves | Crystal Grottoes (19 phototone) | Postcard | | | Boonsboro, MD |
| Washington Co. Caves | Crystal Grottoes (2) | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Co. Caves | Washington Crystal Caverns (2) | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Co. Caves | Washington Crystal Caverns (2) | Card | | x | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Historic Preservation Awards | Document | 201 | 7 | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | County Commissioners | Photograph | 1899 | х | Lewis Downey |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | 41st Annual Historic Preservation Award | Brochure | 2019 | - | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Historic Preservation Awards | Brochure | 1953 | | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Annual Report of Washington Co. | Booklet | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Board of Commissioners | Photograph | 1937 | x | |

| Washington Co. Commissioners | Board of County Commissioners | Photograph | 1900 | x | |
|------------------------------------|---|--------------|-----------------|---|------------------|
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Designer of Wahsington Co. flag is Becky Horst, age 17 | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Four Generations of Downeys as County Commissioners | Booklet | 2006 | | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Historic Preservation Award | Document | 2011 | | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Historic Preservation Awards | Document | 2016 | | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Know Your County; League of Women voters | Booklet | 1984, 1991 | | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Lem Kirk | Newspaper | 2000 | | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Lem Kirk | Negatives | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Meeting Minutes 1936-1987 | Compact Disk | 2003 | | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Official Co. flag remains hidden | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Pensioners | Document | 2016 | | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Photos, articles and papers on The Eldridge Dairy Company | Document | 2010 | | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | State of Disbursements of the Co. Commissioners | Booklet | 1902 | x | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Statement of Disbursements made by the Co. Commissioners | Booklet | 1910 | x | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Statement of the Board of Co. Commissioners of Washington Co. | Booklet | 1901 | x | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Task Force on Home Rule | Booklet | 2006 | | |
| Washington Co. Commissioners | Washington Co. already has its own official flag | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Council of Churches | Annual Dinner Meeting | Document | 1950s- 1970s | | |
| Washington Co. Council of Churches | Annual Layman's Prayer Breakfast | Document | 1966 | | |
| Washington Co. Council of Churches | Chaplaincy Committee Minutes | Document | 1964 | | |
| Washington Co. Council of Churches | Church Council Officers | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. Council of Churches | Churches and Synagogues of Washington Co. | Booklet | 1988- 89 | | |
| Washington Co. Council of Churches | City Park Vespers | Document | 1964 | | |
| Washington Co. Council of Churches | Clergymen's Hospital Visitation | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Council of Churches | Coffee House Project "The Boat" | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Council of Churches | Constitution | Document | | | |

| Cooperative Nursery School to Begin | Letter | 1968 | | |
|---|---|---|---|--|
| Deepen Your Faith Week | Document | | | |
| Evangelism Committee | Document | | | |
| Financial Survey | Document | 1956- 63 | | |
| National Christian Mission | Document | 1942 | x | |
| Nominations for Executive Committee | Document | 1967 | | |
| Policy Sheet | Document | | | |
| Proposal for East End Youth Center | Document | | | |
| Proposed Constitution and By-Laws | Document | 1969 | | |
| Proposed Statement of Comity | Document | | | |
| Social Action Committee Statement | Document | | | |
| Treasurer's Report | Document | 1965 | | |
| Pildozer Park | Manuscript | 2019 | | Richard J. Hamilton |
| Pilduzer Park | Manuscript | 2019 | | Richard J. Hamilton |
| "The Second Hundred Years" | Magazine Article | | | |
| A Study of Building Care and Operational Services | Book | 1964 | x | |
| Burning of Court House Described | Newspaper | 1943 | | |
| County's History in Safe Hands | Newspaper | 1972 | | |
| Court House | Postcard | 1907 | x | |
| Court House | Postcard | | x | |
| Court House, Hagerstown | Postcard | | x | |
| Court House, Hagerstown | Postcard | | x | |
| Courthouse Building | Negatives | 1968 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Courthouse, Hagerstown, MD | Postcard | 1909 | x | |
| Courthouses in MD + slides | Document | 1966 | | |
| Dedication of Remodeled Court House facilities | Document | 1965 | | |
| | Deepen Your Faith Week Evangelism Committee Financial Survey National Christian Mission Nominations for Executive Committee Policy Sheet Proposal for East End Youth Center Proposed Constitution and By-Laws Proposed Statement of Comity Social Action Committee Statement Treasurer's Report Pildozer Park Pilduzer Park Pilduzer Park Pilduzer Park County's History in Safe Hands Court House Court House, Hagerstown Courthouse, Hagerstown, MD | Cooperative Nursery School to Begin Document Deepen Your Faith Week Document Evangelism Committee Document Financial Survey Document National Christian Mission Document Nominations for Executive Committee Document Policy Sheet Document Proposal for East End Youth Center Document Proposed Constitution and By-Laws Document Proposed Statement of Comity Document Social Action Committee Statement Document Treasurer's Report Manuscript Pildozer Park Manuscript Pildozer Park Manuscript Pildozer Park Manuscript Vithe Second Hundred Years" Manuscript Vithe Second Hundred Years" Maspaper County's History in Safe Hands Newspaper Court House Postcard Court House Postcard Court House, Hagerstown Postcard Courthouse Building Negatives Courthouse Indig Postcard Courthouse In MD + slides Document | Cooperative Nursery School to Begin1968Deepen Your Faith WeekDocumentIEvangelism CommitteeDocument1966- 63Financial SurveyDocument1942National Christian MissionDocument1942Nominations for Executive CommitteeDocument1967Policy SheetDocument1967Proposal for East End Youth CenterDocument1969Proposed Constitution and By-LawsDocument1969Proposed Statement of ComityDocument1965Social Action Committee StatementDocument1965Pidozer ParkManuscript2019Pidozer ParkManuscript2019Pidozer ParkManuscript2019Pidozer ParkManuscript1964Social Action Court House DescribedNewspaper1972Court HousePostcard1907Court HousePostcard1907Court House, HagerstownPostcard1968Courthouse BuildingNegatives1968Courthouse BuildingNegatives1968Courthouse, Hagerstown, MDPostcard1909Courthouses in MD + slidesDocument1966 | Cooperative Nursery School to Begin1968Deepen Your Faith WeekDocumentIEvangelism CommitteeDocument1956- 63Financial SurveyDocument1956- 63National Christian MissionDocument1942xNominations for Executive CommitteeDocument1967IPolicy SheetDocument1967IProposal for East End Youth CenterDocument1969IProposed Constitution and By-LawsDocument1969IProposed Statement of ComityDocument1965ISocial Action Committee StatementDocument1965IPidozer ParkManuscript2019IPidozer ParkManuscript2019IPidozer ParkBook1964xBurning of Court House DescribedNewspaper1943ICourt HousePostcard1907xCourt House, HagerstownPostcard1968ICourthouse, Hagerstown, MDPostcard1968ICourthouse in MD + sildesDocument1968I |

| | | - | | | |
|----------------------------|--|------------------|-------------|---|------------------|
| Washington Co. Courthouses | Foundations are found at Square | Newspaper | 1942 | | |
| Washington Co. Courthouses | Harry Troupe Brewer poem | Document | | x | |
| Washington Co. Courthouses | Information, drawings and list of records at Washington Co. Courthouse | Magazine Article | | | |
| Washington Co. Courthouses | Memorial Day ceremonies | Photograph | 1950 | x | |
| Washington Co. Courthouses | Old photo of Washington Co. Courthouse | Photograph | | | |
| Washington Co. Courthouses | Powder Magazine | Newspaper | 1840 | | |
| Washington Co. Courthouses | Rear of Courthouse before annex added | Photograph | 1962 | x | |
| Washington Co. Courthouses | Statue to get new home | Newspaper | 1978 | | |
| Washington Co. Courthouses | Washington Co. Courthouse | Photograph | 1974 | | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Lois S. Harrison-Grand Jury | Document | 1965 | х | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Annual Reports of Juvenile Probation Officer | Booklet | 1965- 66 | | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Cotterill Execution in 1820 | Newspaper | 1952 | | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Cotterill Execution in 1820 | Newspaper | 1952 | | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Courts of MD chart | Document | 1945 | x | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Crime Report of the State's Attorney's Office (2) | Booklet | 1971 | | |
| Washington Co. Courts | First Petit Jury, March 1979 | Document | 1979 | x | |
| Washington Co. Courts | George Hedrick Pay to George Cronise | Manuscript | 1824 | x | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Grand Jury | Negatives | 1958 | | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Grand Jury Report | Newspaper | 1892 | | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Handbook for Petit Jurors | Booklet | 1979 | x | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Judge Louis E. McComas very ill | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Judge McLauglin's party | Negatives | 1955 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Washington Co. Courts | Mortgage for L.I. Lusbaugh | Receipt | 1902 | x | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Naturalization Paper for David Awell [Howell] | Document | 1840 | | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Naturalization Paper for Henry Speaker | Document | 1849 | x | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Orphans Court Staff | Photograph | 1934 | | |
| | • | • | | | |

| Washington Co. Courts | Orphans Court Staff | Photograph | 1937 | | |
|--|---|------------------|-------------|---|----------------|
| Washington Co. Courts | Package Bomb Injures Maryland Judge (Corderman) | Newspaper | 1989 | | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Petit Jury Duty - Ira G. Poffenbearger | Document | 1959 | x | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Rules of the Court - Washington Co., MD | Book | 1903 | x | |
| Washington Co. Courts | Transcript of Record in Court of Appeals of MD | Booklet | 1920 | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | "At the Crossroads: 2 Interstate Highways Deliver New Business" (2) | Magazine Article | 1989 | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | Ambassador | Manuscript | | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | Annual Reports, Washington Co. Economic Development Commission | Document | 1960- 66 | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | Business and Industry Directory (2) | Booklet | 1995 | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | Continuing OEDP Progress Report | Document | 1963 | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | County Agency insists on right to press views | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | EDC information on Washington Co. | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | Hagerstown Area Development Corporation now in business | Newspaper | 1966 | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | Industrial Data Summary | Booklet | 1973 | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | Industry & Labor in Washington Co. | Booklet | 1973 | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | New EDC member takes oath | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | Overall Economic Development Program for Hagerstown - Washington Co., MD | Document | 1961 | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | survey of Rental Situation in Washington Co. | Document | 1949 | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | Washington Co. Manufacturers | Document | 1971 | | |
| Washington Co. Economic Development | Washington Co., MD "Peach" pins | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Washington Co. Education | \$2 increase sought | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Association of Elementary School Administrators 1968- 1987 | Booklet | 1987 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Banquet Honoring Byron J. Grimes by WCTA | Document | 1940 | x | |
| Washington Co. Education | Board of Education | Photograph | 1961- 62 | x | |
| Washington Co. Education | Broadfording Christian College | Newspaper | 1977 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Bylaws Boards of School Commissoners of Maryland | Booklet | 1865 | Х | Public Schools |

| | | - | | | |
|--------------------------|---|-----------|-------------|---|-----------------|
| Washington Co. Education | Claude Kitchens is new superintendent | Newspaper | 1973 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Closed Circuit TV Report | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Education | College Board Test Errors | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | County taxes and revenue for schools | Newspaper | 1957 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | County teachers' sick-in | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Dagmar Hall Dormitory | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Dargan School | Newspaper | 1969- 70 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | David C. Roscoe, Teacher | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Design of school building | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Dr. William M. Brish retiring | Newspaper | 1973 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | E. Russell Hicks Junior High opens | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Emma Doub and Russell Hicks have schools named for them | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | ETV should be better than classroom | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Fountaindale Elementary School Tunnel | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Grade School Boundaries Reshuffled | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Hagerstown Business College; MD Medical Secretarial School | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Hagerstown Junior College | Newspaper | 1968- 75 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | History of Education in Maryland | Document | 1963 | x | Diane Schreiber |
| Washington Co. Education | History of Washington Co. Retired Teachers Assoc. | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Education | HJC Law Enforcement Program | Brochure | 1969 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | HJC Nursing Program | Brochure | 1969 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Illiteracy in county | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Kim and Tim Skits (1-10) | Booklet | | x | |
| Washington Co. Education | List of Teachers | Document | 1948-49 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Misty Mount Outdoor School | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Money for school supplies | Newspaper | 1975 | | |

| | | Booklet | | | r |
|--------------------------|--|-----------|------|---|---|
| Washington Co. Education | National History Day | BOOKIEL | 2018 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | New teacher salary scale | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | North Hagerstown High School | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | North Hagerstown High School enrollment | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Old Forge Elementary visits cemetery | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Paddling of students | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Paradise Mennonite School | Newspaper | 1973 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Planetarium approved | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Pleasant Grove School Report | Document | 1862 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Private school enrollment up | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Private schools note seeking public bus rides | Newspaper | 1970 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | РТА | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Public School Graduation Certificate | Document | 1885 | x | |
| Washington Co. Education | Public Services Dept. Annual Report 1976-77 | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | School library books | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | School Library Media Program | Document | 1998 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | School TV | Newspaper | 1972 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Schools Transportation Regulations | Document | 1941 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | South Hagerstown Elementary School opens | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Special classes for challenged students | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | St. James School accepts girls as day students | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | St. James School has rich heritage | Newspaper | 1959 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | St. Maria Goretti students | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Students give genealogy book to local library | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Summer jobs scarce for teachers | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | The History of Education | Document | | | |

| | | | | | · |
|--------------------------|---|------------------|---------------|---|----------------------|
| Washington Co. Education | These are your schools: Public Schools in Action | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Education | University of MD branch declined | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Various articles on instructional TV | Newspaper | 1960- 73 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Washington Co. Education News | Newsletter | 1969- 73 | x | |
| Washington Co. Education | Washington Co. Instructional Television Program 1956- 73 | Booklet | 1997 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Washington Co., MD Children's' Coloring Book | Booklet | 1989 | x | |
| Washington Co. Education | Washington County Public Schools | Calendar | 1985- 1986 | x | |
| Washington Co. Education | Washington Street School | Newspaper | 1977 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | National History Day | Booklet | 2018 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | School Commissioners | Letter | 1899 | х | George C. Pearson |
| Washington Co. Education | Retired Teachers Association | хх | 1995 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Retired Teachers | Booklet | 1990 - 1991 | | |
| Washington Co. Education | Fourth Annual Report - Board of Education | Booklet | 1919 | x | |
| Washington Co. Education | Teacher's Hand Book | Booklet | 1904 - 05 | x | |
| Washington Co. Farms | Capt. Peter Bell's Farm | Newspaper | 1950 | | |
| Washington Co. Farms | History of the Strite Farm | Manuscript | 2009 | | Justin Rudolph |
| Washington Co. Farms | Springfield Farm of Conococheague + photo | Magazine Article | 1952 | | |
| Washington Co. Farms | The History of Long Meadows Farm | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. General | "We're For Real" tourism brochure | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Co. General | 10 Places you must see in Washington Co. | Newspaper | 1995 | | |
| Washington Co. General | A Guide to Your Government Officials | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Co. General | Adjutant General's List of Hagerstown Officers | Document | 1882 | | |
| Washington Co. General | Facts about Washington Co. and Its Government | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. General | Know Your County | Booklet | 2000 | | |
| Washington Co. General | Know Your County Government | Booklet | 1965 | | |
| Washington Co. General | | Booklet | 1982- | | 1 |

| Washington Co. General | Local Government Directory | Brochure | 1967 | | |
|------------------------|---|------------------|-------------|---|-----------|
| Washington Co. General | Occupational Outlook for Washington Co., MD | Booklet | 1966 | | |
| Washington Co. General | Places and Events of Interest in Washington Co. | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. General | Plan for the County (3) | Brochure | 1971 | | |
| Washington Co. General | Statistical Abstract of Washington Co., MD | Booklet | 1969- 70 | | |
| Washington Co. General | The MD Motorist, AAA | Booklet | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. General | Tourism Brochure | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Co. General | Visitor's Guide: Civil War Crossroads & More | Brochure | 1990s | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. General | Visitor's Service Directory | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Co. General | Washington Co. Data Leaflet | Document | 1954 | | |
| Washington Co. General | Washington Co. Report (2) | Document | 1962 | | |
| Washington Co. General | E. E. Piper County Surveyor | Document | 1900 | х | |
| Washington Co. Health | "A Fair Chance" - film on School Health Program | Document | 1954 | | |
| Washington Co. Health | Biographical Data on Selected Older Physicians | Document | 1996 | | |
| Washington Co. Health | Coffman Health Center | Photograph | 1959 | x | |
| Washington Co. Health | Coffman Research Laboratory Dedication | Document | 1958 | | |
| Washington Co. Health | County Deaths Ran High in 1918 Flu Epidemic | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Health | Dedication - Coffman Health Center | Brochure | 1955 | х | |
| Washington Co. Health | Dr. Miles' Household Help Book | Booklet | | x | |
| Washington Co. Health | Fire Company (Maugansville) | Brochure | 1955 | Х | |
| Washington Co. Health | Hagerstown Health & Morbidity Studies | Document | 1983 | | |
| Washington Co. Health | Keeper of Bellevue - William Startzman | Newspaper | 1892 | | |
| Washington Co. Health | MD Medicine to 1900 | Document | 1964 | | |
| Washington Co. Health | Medicine in MD During the Civil War | Magazine Article | 1979 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. Health | Metropolitan Life Health Exercises | Brochure | 1926 | x | |
| Washington Co. Health | Research in Washington Co. Health Department | Newsletter | 1958 | | |

| | T | | - | · · · · | |
|----------------------------|--|------------|---------------|---------|--|
| Washington Co. Health | Table of Rates of the Washington Co. Medical Society | Document | 1866 | | |
| Washington Co. Health | Time Line for local medical history chart | Document | 1996 | | |
| Washington Co. Health | Washington County Firsts | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Health | Dedication - Coffman Health Center | Brochure | 1955 | х | |
| Washington Co. High School | 25th Reunion, Class of 1914 | Booklet | 1939 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | 25th Reunion, Class of 1922 | Booklet | | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | 35th Reunion, Class of 1913 | Booklet | 1948 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | 50th Reunion, Class of 1908 | Photograph | 1958 | | |
| Washington Co. High School | 50th Reunion, Class of 1914 | Photograph | 1964 | | |
| Washington Co. High School | 62nd Reunion, Class of 1914 | Photograph | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. High School | Annual Commencement Exercises | Booklet | 1909- 19 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Baccalaureate Services Class of 1913 | Document | 1913 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Boys Basketball Team | Photograph | 1914 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Broadway School Class of 1911 | Photograph | 1911 | | |
| Washington Co. High School | Class of 1912 Commencement Dance | Booklet | 1912 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Class of 1914 | Photograph | 1967- 69 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Class of 1917 | Photograph | 1917 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Class Roll | Document | | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Closing Exercises Program | Document | 1879 | | |
| Washington Co. High School | Commencement | Book | 1911 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Commencement Announcement | Document | 1882 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Commencement Announcement | Card | 1905, 1917 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Commencement Announcement | Document | 1914 | | |
| Washington Co. High School | Commencement Announcement | Card | 1917- 20 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Commencement Announcement | Card | 1922 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Commencement Week | Card | 1907 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Commencement Week | | 1907 | x | |

| Washington Co. High School | Commencement Week | Card | 1912 | x | |
|---|--|------------|-------------|---|------------------|
| Washington Co. High School | Compostion Book | Book | 1911 | х | Rose H. Knepper |
| Washington Co. High School | Farewell Reception for Seniors | Booklet | 1912 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Graduate List of 60 Students | Newspaper | | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Hagerstown High School Commencement | Booklet | 1909 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Hagerstown High School Commencement Exercises | Document | 1904 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | High School Certificate | Document | 1879 | | |
| Washington Co. High School | High School Recital | Document | 1911 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | High School Recital at Academy of Music | Booklet | 1912- 13 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Honors Awarded at Commencement | Newspaper | 1912 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Mount Morris College Commencement | Booklet | 1917 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Senior Card | Card | | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Senior Prom Dance Card and Class Roll | Booklet | 1917 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Typing and Shorthand Class description | Letter | 1913 | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Washington Co. High School | Postcard | | x | |
| Washington Co. High School | Washington Co. High School Commencement | Newspaper | 1887 | | |
| Washington Co. High School | Report Cards | Card | 1916- 17 | х | Kathryne Mentzer |
| | Banner | ХХ | 1924 | х | |
| Washington Co. High School | | Falder | | X | |
| Washington Co. High School Class of 1923 (Large Folder) | Class of 1923 (folder) | Folder | | x | |
| Washington Co. High School Class of 1925 (Box) | Hagerstown (WCHS) High School Class of 1925 | Document | | x | |
| Washington Co. History | "Land of Pleasant Living" tourism brochure | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Co. History | "No Time Machine for Washington Co." | Manuscript | 1970 | | |
| Washington Co. History | "Strollings Over Historic Grounds"; Potomac River | Booklet | | x | |
| Washington Co. History | "The Willows" farm added to National Register of Historic Places | Newspaper | 1973 | | |
| Washington Co. History | "Welcome to Washington Co."; Historical Society brochure | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Co. History | "Why Some Washington Co. Towns Were Named" | Document | | | |

| Washington Co. History | "Yesterday Lives Again", Historical Society brochure | Brochure | | | |
|------------------------|---|----------------|-------|-----|----------------|
| Washington Co. History | 75th Anniversary, Washington Co. Historical Society | Calendar | 1986 | x | |
| Washington Co. History | A Selected Bibliography of Washington Co. for Teachers (2) | Booklet | 1971 | | |
| Washington Co. History | American Freedom Train ticket | Mixed Material | | | |
| Washington Co. History | Beaver Creek History | Compact Disk | 2004 | | Luigi Perini |
| Washington Co. History | Bicentennial Ball | Document | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Bicentennial Trail of Western MD (2) | Brochure | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Coxey's Army | Newspaper | 1894 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Cumberland Valley in 1967 | Newspaper | 1967 | | |
| | | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. History | David H. Keedy DR - Franklin T. Hine | | 185 | 7 X | Knodle-Print |
| Washington Co. History | Early History of the Churches of Washington Co. | Document | 1934 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Farm | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. History | Founding and Charter Dates of Towns | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. History | Government Officials: A Citizen's Guide | Brochure | 1979 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Guides Historical Bus Tours (2) | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History | Hagerstown and Washington Co. in History (2) | Brochure | 1952 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Hagerstown and Washington County in History | Brochure | 1952 | x | |
| Washington Co. History | Henry Morton Stanley lost in county | Newspaper | 1973 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Highlights of the History of Hagerstown (2) | Booklet | 1947 | x | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History | Historic sites | Postcard | | | |
| Washington Co. History | Historic Sites | Document | | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History | Historic Tours of Washington Co. (2) | Brochure | 1960s | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History | History as seen through Colored Glass (Bottler) | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. History | John Frye named Chairman of Historical Advisory Committee | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Know Your County Government | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Ku Klux Klan - Involvement in Washington Co. | Document | 2005 | | Holly Barnhart |

| | | - | | | |
|------------------------|---|----------------|------|---|----------------------|
| Washington Co. History | Last Living Revolutionary Soldier in Washington Co. | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Local Populations Estimates | Document | 1998 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Major Samuel Ringgold Mortally Wounded | Newspaper | 1966 | | Revolutionary War |
| Washington Co. History | Marylanders in Sacremento Valley, California | Newspaper | 1891 | | |
| Washington Co. History | MD has 1st Washington Co. | Letter | 1965 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Naming Washington and Montgomery Counties (J. Berger) | Letter | 2005 | | |
| Vashington Co. History | Original 1782 Survey Book Found | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| Vashington Co. History | Picture Postcards and photos of Washington Co. | Document | 1915 | x | |
| Nashington Co. History | Reminscences of Washington Co. by John R. King | Newspaper | 1921 | | |
| Vashington Co. History | Report of Historical Advisory Committee on Sites (2) | Document | 1969 | | Civil War |
| Vashington Co. History | Rural Community Organization in Washington and Frederick Cos. | Booklet | 1940 | | |
| Vashington Co. History | Statistical Abstract of Washington Co., MD | Document | 1967 | | _ |
| Vashington Co. History | The Calendar History of Washington Co. | Calendar | 1977 | | |
| Nashington Co. History | Third Grade Class Play | Document | | | _ |
| Vashington Co. History | Time Line - Washington County celebrates 225 years | Newspaper | 2001 | | _ |
| Vashington Co. History | Tour Report of Historic Sites | Document | 1967 | | Civil War |
| Vashington Co. History | Tourism Brochure, "The Cloverleaf of Eastern Expressways" | Brochure | 1966 | | |
| Nashington Co. History | Town of Washington (deed) | Mixed Material | 1785 | | |
| Vashington Co. History | Visit Historic Fort Frederick (2) | Brochure | | | Revolutionary War |
| Vashington Co. History | Washington Co. and Hagerstown in History | Newspaper | 1930 | x | |
| Vashington Co. History | Washington Co. Assessments Office | Newsletter | 1980 | | |
| Vashington Co. History | Washington Co. Bicentennial | Brochure | 1976 | | |
| Vashington Co. History | Washington Co. Bicentennial Parade (2) | Brochure | 1976 | | |
| Vashington Co. History | Washington Co. Facts and Figures | Brochure | | | |
| Vashington Co. History | Washington Co. Genealogical Society | Newsletter | 1997 | | |
| Nashington Co. History | Washington Co. Historic Sites Survey (2) | Document | 1966 | | Civil War |

| Washington Co. History | Washington Co. Historical Calendar | Calendar | 1969 | | |
|------------------------------------|--|------------------|------|---|---------------------------|
| Washington Co. History | Washington Co. Historical Society 75th Anniversary | Document | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Washington Co. Historical Society Exhibit at Venice Ballroom | Brochure | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Washington Co. History | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. History | Washington Co. History (Five Parts) | Newspaper | 2009 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Washington Co. in History by E. Russell Hicks (5) | Booklet | 1947 | х | |
| Washington Co. History | Washington Co. Report (2) | Document | 1963 | | |
| Washington Co. History | Washington Countians Who Died in Two World Wars | Newspaper | 1946 | | WWI & WWII |
| Washington Co. History | Washington Counties in the U.S. | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. History | What do you know about Washington Co.; Bibliography | Document | 1943 | | |
| Washington Co. History | The Settling of Washington County | Booklet | 1972 | | Mary Michael |
| Washington Co. History | Washington County, MD 200th Lapel Pin | Mixed Material | 1976 | Х | |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | "Bullet Art" - Civil War bullets | Manuscript | 1970 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | "What a Boy saw of the Civil War" | Magazine Article | 1886 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Bai Yuka (Fountain Rock) | Document | | | Breathed |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Charles H. Russell | Document | 2011 | | First Maryland Cavalry |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Civil War Letters of Pvt. Israel Churchey | Letter | 1863 | | |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Civil War record of Matthew Thomas McClannahan | Document | | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Claim filed by George S. Kennedy for Civil War Damage | Document | 1876 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Cliam Filed by James MaGraw | Document | 1967 | | Harpers Ferry, WV |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Co. D, 2nd Reg. PA Vol. at Funkstown and Williamsport | Magazine Article | 2000 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Col. C.H. Russell | Document | 1895 | | Obituary |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Cracker Barrell with various Civil War articles | Manuscript | 1995 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Did he kill Rentch? | Newspaper | 1900 | | Jerome Glosson |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Discharge paper | Document | 1865 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Frederick A. Baker - Civil War Claim | Document | 1864 | | Civil War |

| Washington Co. History - Civil War | From John H.C. Brewer, 6th MD Regiment | Letter | 1863 | | |
|------------------------------------|--|------------------|-------|---|-----------------------|
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Henry Bell, Co. A, 1st MD Cavalry, CSA | Document | 1903 | | |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Letter from Camp Potomac of Western MD travels | Letter | 1861 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Letters of Gen. Thomas J. Jordan | Book | | | |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Major Breathed of the Stuart Horse Artillery | Document | 1870 | | The Old Dominion |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Major James Breathed (Hancock News) | Newspaper | 1943 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | McCauley Lecture on Civil War Camp Grounds bookmark | Document | 1974 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | MD Civil War Crossroads: Washington Co. Sites | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Muster In paper of Elijah Jones | Document | 1864 | x | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Oliver H. Walker, Co. C 13th Mass. (3) | Letter | 1861 | | |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Personal note description of actions July 1863 | Document | 1862 | x | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Principal Tactical Manuals of Civil War Era Infantry | Document | | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Pvt. David Stephy | Letter | 1863 | | James A. Wolfinger |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Rear Admiral Cadwallader Ringgold | Magazine Article | 1976 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Ref: William T. Tweedy - 4th GA Co. G - died 9/21/1862 at Sharpsburg | Letter | 1862 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Sept. 9th and 10th reports for Western MD action | Newspaper | 1862 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Soldier's letter about several battles | Letter | 1860s | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Sons of Confederate Veterans Induction Ceremony | Document | 1999 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | South's Heroine - A Local Belle (MacGill) | Newspaper | 1908 | | |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Visit to Hagerstown; written Sept. 8, 1863 | Letter | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Washington County in the Hands of Rebels | Newspaper | 1862 | | |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Were Your Ancestors Loyal to the Union by Ed Intyre | Document | 2003 | | |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Written from Navy Yard | Letter | | x | Civil War |
| Washington Co. History - Civil War | Thomas Marshall - Civil War Letter | Document | 1861 | | Dam No. 5 |
| Washington Co. Homemakers | Washington Co. Extension Homemakers' Council Yearbook | Booklet | 1984 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington County Historical Association | Receipt | 1954 | х | |

| Washington Co. Hospitals | Meritus Medical Center | Booklet | 2010 | | |
|--------------------------|--|-----------------------------|---------------|---|--------------|
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington County Hospital Association | XX | 1932-38 | х | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington County Hospital Association | Book | 1992 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | "Remodeling of Old H hospital Near Complete" | Newspaper | 1936 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Agreement with County Commissioners | Manuscript | 1905 | x | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Brook Lane Psychiatric Center (2) | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Brook Lane's first 50 years | Booklet | 2000 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Clinics in Washington Co. Health Dept. in 1953 | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Dedication of Hospital and Pangborn Hall | Newspaper | 1952 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Dorsey Hall Dedication | Newspaper | 1936 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | From House to Health System | Newspaper | 1995 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Front View of Washington Co. Hospital | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | History of Washington Co. Hospital | Newspaper | 1939 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Hospital | Postcard | 1907 | x | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Nursing Class | Photograph and Negatives | 1945- 1954 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Opportunities for Memorials for Equipment | Document | | x | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Our Hospital's New Look, Inside & Out | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Pangborn Hall | Photograph | 1940s | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Pangborn Hall | Photograph | 1959 | x | Nurses' Home |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | S.M. Bloom Memorial of Washington Co. Hospital (2) | Booklet | 1935 | x | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | School of Nursing Gala Homecoming | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | School of Nursing, Washington Co. Hospital | Brochure | 1951, 1956 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Temporary Hospital | Postcard | 1906 | x | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital | Booklet | 1912 | x | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital | Photograph | 1936 | x | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital | Document | | | |

| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital | Photograph | | | |
|---------------------------|--|-----------------------------|-------------|---|------------------|
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital | Photograph and Negatives | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital "Preserving Our Heritage" | Booklet | 1948 | x | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital 44th Annual Report | Booklet | 1949 | x | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital and Employees | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital and Pangborn Hall Dedication | Document | 1952 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital Annual Report | Book | 1910 | x | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital Annual Report | Booklet | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital Association Directory | Booklet | 1997 | x | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital Auxiliary Annual Meeting | Document | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital Baccalaureate Service Class of 1947 | Document | 1947 | x | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital Board of Trustees | Booklet | 1955 | | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Washington Co. Hospital office | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Hospitals | Winter scenes | Photograph | 1944- 45 | x | |
| Washington Co. Imprints | The Flambeau, series of 2 | Book | 1909 | x | |
| Washington Co. Imprints | The Smallest Newspaper in the World (Daily Mail) | Newspaper | 1923 | x | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Telephone Almanac | Booklet | 196 | X | C & P Telephone |
| Washington Co. Industries | A Century of Brickmaking | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | A Christmas Suggestion: Antique Shopping | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | A Socio-Economic Study of MD Industrial Development 1800- 1860 | Document | 1955 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Aeron lands in Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Anderson Dry Cleaning sold | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Beachley Furniture | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Bibliography of Industry-Western Maryland | Book | 2003 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Breweries - An Early Washington Co. Industry | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Business, Industry Directory | Booklet | 1986 | | |

| Washington Co. Industries | Citicorp hires 250 | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
|---------------------------|--|------------|---------------|---|-----------------------|
| Washington Co. Industries | Citicorp studying Hagerstown for branch site | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Community Post (Holcim (U.S.) cement) | Brochure | 2012 | | Security |
| Washington Co. Industries | Cushwa Bricks to be called Redland | Newspaper | 1993 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Danzer's New Plant | Newspaper | 1931 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | EDC List of Manufacturers and Industries | Document | 1971, 1978 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Employer Closings and Cutbacks in Western MD 1980- 1984 | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Floats Make a Parade | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Hagerstown Stage Company | Receipt | 1865 | x | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Hess Manufacturing Company | Envelope | 1892 | x | |
| Washington Co. Industries | History of Bester - Long, Inc. | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Ice Industry once big business here | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Industrial Data Summary | Document | 1973, 1978 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Industrial MD: A Sketch of Free State Industry | Booklet | 1948 | x | |
| Washington Co. Industries | John Lewis - oldest employee-Security Cement Plant | Photograph | 1940s | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Mercantile and Professional Directory | Document | 1851- 52 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Mrs. Allen T. Veatch (Dressmaking) | Postcard | | x | Breathedsville, MD |
| Washington Co. Industries | Mt. Union Telephone Company 1911-1944 | Document | 2008 | | John Hostetter |
| Washington Co. Industries | New Breed of Mack Engine | Newspaper | 1993 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Overland Express begins operations | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Patent certificate and specifications for Bottle Capping machine | Document | 1932 | x | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Potomac Edison Rates Rising | Newspaper | 1993 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Potomac Refining Company | Document | 1911 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Roadway new tenant at Gateway | Newspaper | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Rohr post \$9.3 million profit | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Rohr to close | Newspaper | 1993 | | |

| Washington Co. Industries | Security Cement & Lime Company | Receipt | 1923 | x | |
|---------------------------|--|------------|-------------|---|------------------|
| Washington Co. Industries | Security Cement (aerial) | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Security Cement Company | Photograph | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Washington Co. Industries | Security Cement Plant | Photograph | 1943 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Security Cement Plant | Negatives | 1920s | x | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Statement, Southern Branch Waterloo Wagan Co. | Document | 1890 | x | |
| Washington Co. Industries | The Telephone in Maryland | Booklet | 1974 | x | |
| Washington Co. Industries | The Telephone in Maryland | Document | 1974 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Tristate Electrical Supply 50th Anniversary | Newspaper | 1977 | | |
| Washington Co. Industries | Washington Co. Industrial Fair | Document | 1961 | | |
| Washington Co. Jails | "History of the Washington Co. Jail and Its Administration | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Jails | "Notes on the Washington Co. Jail Recorded During Demolition" + slides | Document | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Jails | 67 Sheriffs have served in county | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Jails | Brief History of the Washington Co. Jail | Photograph | | | |
| Washington Co. Jails | Charles E. Price | Photograph | 1954- 68 | x | |
| Washington Co. Jails | Christmas card from Sheriff's Department | Card | | | |
| Washington Co. Jails | City Jail | Photograph | 1949 | x | |
| Washington Co. Jails | City Jail renovated | Photograph | 1953 | | |
| Washington Co. Jails | Cover of Sheriff's Department Budget Report | Document | 1980 | | |
| Washington Co. Jails | Detention Center Annual Report | Booklet | 2000 | | |
| Washington Co. Jails | Detention Center Annual Report | Booklet | 2002 | | |
| Washington Co. Jails | Dungeon Mystery Dug Out | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Jails | Ed Rowland | Negatives | | | |
| Washington Co. Jails | Funeral card of Leister R. Isanogle | Card | 1969 | | |
| Washington Co. Jails | Hanging of Samuel Nathaniel Johnson | Newspaper | 1899 | | |
| Washington Co. Jails | Harry Hartman | Negatives | | | |

| | | | | · |
|--|--|--|--|--|
| John Brown, murderer hanged | Photograph | 1916 | x | |
| John Brown, murderer to be hanged | Newspaper | 1916 | x | |
| Life and Death of George Swearingen | Magazine Article | 1993 | | |
| Old Hagerstown Jail | Drawing | 1887 | | |
| Old Washington Co. Detention Center | Photograph | | | |
| Only Spiders Hang There Now (Jail Gallows) | Newspaper | | | |
| Samuel Johnson hanged in 1899 | Magazine Article | 1986 | | |
| Sheriff George Swearingen hanged in wife's death | Newspaper | 1995 | | |
| Sheriff's Department and Detention Center Dedication (2) | Document | 1984 | | |
| Sixty-Five Men have Served as Sheriff | Newspaper | 1931 | | |
| Slaves may have been kept in jail dungeon | Newspaper | 1984 | | |
| The Hagerstown Jail | Newspaper | 1846 | | Herald of Freedom |
| The Tragedy of George Swearingen | Newspaper | 1951 | | |
| Title Report on Washington Co. Jail | Document | 1988 | | |
| Washington Co. Sheriff Charles Price and deputies | Photograph | 1959 | x | |
| Washington Co. Sheriffs 1777-1986 | Photograph | 1986 | | |
| Waylon Jennings concert sponsored by Sheriff | Document | | | |
| "Land Nobody Owned" | Magazine Article | 1986 | | |
| "The Colonial Land Patent System in MD" | Magazine Article | 1978 | | |
| Ashton Hall land patents | Document | | | |
| Early surveys Made in Hagerstown Area | Document | | | |
| First Recorded Land Tracts of Washington Co. | Document | | | |
| Guide to Early Land Grants | Booklet | 1972 | | |
| Keedysville land patents | Мар | 1977 | | Keedysville |
| Land - Holder's Assistant and Land Office Guide | Letter | 1975 | | |
| Land Patents | Document | 1774 | | Frederick Co., MD |
| | John Brown, murderer to be hanged Life and Death of George Swearingen Old Hagerstown Jail Old Washington Co. Detention Center Only Spiders Hang There Now (Jail Gallows) Samuel Johnson hanged in 1899 Sheriff George Swearingen hanged in wife's death Sheriff's Department and Detention Center Dedication (2) Sixty-Five Men have Served as Sheriff Slaves may have been kept in jail dungeon The Hagerstown Jail The Tragedy of George Swearingen Title Report on Washington Co. Jail Washington Co. Sheriff Charles Price and deputies Washington Co. Sheriffs 1777-1986 Waylon Jennings concert sponsored by Sheriff "Land Nobody Owned" "The Colonial Land Patent System in MD" Ashton Hall land patents Early surveys Made in Hagerstown Area First Recorded Land Tracts of Washington Co. Guide to Early Land Grants Keedysville land patents Land - Holder's Assistant and Land Office Guide | John Brown, murderer hanged Newspaper John Brown, murderer to be hanged Magazine Article Life and Death of George Swearingen Drawing Old Hagerstown Jail Drawing Old Washington Co. Detention Center Photograph Only Spiders Hang There Now (Jail Gallows) Magazine Article Samuel Johnson hanged in 1899 Magazine Article Sheriff George Swearingen hanged in wife's death Newspaper Sheriff S Department and Detention Center Dedication Document (2) Newspaper Slaves may have been kept in jail dungeon Newspaper The Hagerstown Jail Newspaper The Tragedy of George Swearingen Newspaper Title Report on Washington Co. Jail Document Washington Co. Sheriff Charles Price and deputies Photograph Waylon Jennings concert sponsored by Sheriff Document "Land Nobody Owned" Magazine Article "The Colonial Land Patent System in MD" Magazine Article First Recorded Land Tracts of Washington Co. Document First Recorded Land Tracts of Washington Co. Booklet Guide to Early Land Grants Map Land - Holder's Ass | John Brown, murderer hangedNewspaper1916John Brown, murderer to be hangedMegazine Article1993Life and Death of George SwearingenMagazine Article1993Old Hagerstown JailDrawing1887Old Washington Co. Detention CenterPhotograph1Only Spiders Hang There Now (Jail Gallows)Mewspaper1996Sarnuel Johnson hanged in 1899Magazine Article1996Sheriff George Swearingen hanged in wife's deathNewspaper1991Sheriff S Department and Detention Center DedicationDocument1994(2)Newspaper1993131Slaves may have been kept in jail dungeonNewspaper1991The Hagerstown JailNewspaper1951Title Report on Washington Co. JailDocument1988Washington Co. Sheriff Charles Price and deputiesPhotograph1959Washington Co. Sheriff S 1777-1986Photograph1986Waylon Jennings concert sponsored by SheriffDocument1978*Land Nobody Owned*Magazine Article1978*The Colonial Land PatentsDocument1978Ashton Hall land patentsDocument1972Early surveys Made in Hagerstown AreaDocument1972First Recorded Land Tracts of Washington Co.Map1972Guide to Early Land GrantsMap1972Land - Holder's Assistant and Land Office GuideLetter1975 | John Brown, murderer hanged1916xJohn Brown, murderer to be hangedNewspaper1916xLife and Death of George SwearingenMagazine Article19831Old Hagerstown JailDrawing18871Old Washington Co. Detention CenterPhotograph11Only Spiders Hang There Now (Jail Gallows)Newspaper19951Samuel Johnson hanged in 1899Magazine Article19861Sheriff George Swearingen hanged in wife's deathNewspaper19951Sheriff S Department and Detention Center Dedication (2)Document19841Slaves may have been kept in jail dungeonNewspaper19811The Hagerstown JailDocument198611Title Report on Washington Co. JailDocument198611Washington Co. Sheriff Charles Price and deputiesPhotograph198611Washington Co. Sheriff Charles Price and deputiesDocument198611Waylon Jennings concert sponsored by SheriffDocument198611Waylon Jennings concert sponsored by SheriffDocument197811The Colonial Land Patent System in MD'Magazine Article 1978197811First Recorded Land Tracts of Washington Co.Document111First Recorded Land Tracts of Washington Co.Document111Guide to Early Land GrantsBooklet1111 </td |

| | 1 | 1 | | | |
|-----------------------------|--|------------------|-------------|---|--------------|
| Washington Co. Land Patents | Land Patents in Pennsylvania | Document | 1734 | | Pennsylvania |
| Washington Co. Land Patents | Land Tracts Mentioning Roads from Tracey Collection | Document | 1981 | | |
| Washington Co. Land Patents | MD in the Early Land-Grant College Movement (3) | Magazine Article | | | |
| Washington Co. Land Patents | Mount Lena land patents | Мар | 1977 | | |
| Washington Co. Land Patents | Steeple land tract | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Land Patents | Tracey Papers map of "Barrens" land patent | Мар | | | |
| Washington Co. Laws | Activities Report, State Planning in MD | Document | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. Laws | Capital Improvement program, Planning and Zoning commission | Booklet | 1969 | | |
| Washington Co. Laws | Crime Report of the State's Attorney's Office | Booklet | 1971 | | |
| Washington Co. Laws | goals and Objectives, Planning and Zoning Commission | Booklet | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. Laws | Plan for the County | Document | 1971 | | |
| Washington Co. Laws | Procedure Manual, Capital Improvement Program | Booklet | 1970 | | |
| Washington Co. Laws | Proposed Charter 92) | Brochure | 1977 | | |
| Washington Co. Laws | Selective Service System Certificate of Appreciation | Document | 1948 | x | |
| Washington Co. Laws | Study of the Government of Washington Co. | Booklet | 1944 | x | |
| Washington Co. Laws | Subdivision Ordinance (2) | Booklet | 1964 | | |
| Washington Co. Laws | Various papers, Planning and Zoning Commission | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Maps | 1795 Dennis Griffith map of MD, Southern Washington Co. | Мар | 1795 | | |
| Washington Co. Maps | Bicycle Tours | Мар | 2012 | | |
| Washington Co. Maps | Directory of Suburban areas showing post office rural routes | Booklet | 1967- 68 | x | |
| Washington Co. Maps | Directory of Suburban areas showing post office rural routes | Booklet | 1967- 68 | x | |
| Washington Co. Maps | EDC map of historic sites (2) | Мар | | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. Maps | Entry for 1795 map of MD | Letter | 1970 | | |
| Washington Co. Maps | Geologic Map of MD | Мар | 1967 | | |
| Washington Co. Maps | Greetings from Washington Co. map | Slides | | | |
| Washington Co. Maps | Hagerstown Suburban Area Served by Existing Water System | Мар | | | |

| Note on the Charles Varle map of Frederick and Washington Cos. | Document | 1974 | | |
|---|--|---|--|---|
| Proposed Sewer Service Areas, Hagerstown | Мар | | | |
| The Bicentennial Map of Hagerstown and Washington Co. | Мар | 1976 | | |
| Various Road and Street Guides of Hagerstown and Washington Co. | Мар | 1967 | | |
| Washington Co Abandoned towns, Ghost Towns | Мар | 1975 | | |
| Washington Co. Maps | Folder | | | |
| The Bridgeport Mill | Newspaper | 1937 | | |
| | Newspaper | | | |
| Bell's Mill Burns | | 1918 | | Keller B. Bell |
| | Document | | | |
| Another Historic Mill Razed (Royer-Hoover) | | 1909 | | |
| Avis mill | Newspaper | | | |
| Besore Mill | Newspaper | 1992 | | |
| Charles' Mill architectural drawings | Document | 1961 | | C & O Canal |
| Charles Mill, Big Spring (3) | Photograph | 1958 | х | |
| Cleggett's Mill | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Delemere Bridge; Booth's Mill | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Doubs Mill | Photograph | | | |
| Doub's Mill | Newspaper | | | |
| Early Mills | Newspaper | 1980 | | |
| Funkstown Mills | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Gossard (Fairview) Mill | Photograph | 1968 | | |
| Hamilton Mill "Mill Broke Down" | Newspaper | 1853 | | |
| Historical Mill Dismantled (Nunnery) | Newspaper | 1908 | | |
| Introduction to The Mills of Washington Co. | Booklet | 1971 | | |
| Jacob A. Myers Mill (aka Orendorff and Mumma Mill) | Postcard | | x | |
| Jacob A. Myers Mill (aka Orendorff and Mumma Mill) | Postcard | | x | |
| John Snear's Grist Mill Burns | Newspaper | 1893 | | Keedysville, MD |
| | Washington Cos. Proposed Sewer Service Areas, Hagerstown The Bicentennial Map of Hagerstown and Washington Various Road and Street Guides of Hagerstown and Washington Co. Washington Co Abandoned towns, Ghost Towns Washington Co. Maps The Bridgeport Mill Bell's Mill Burns Another Historic Mill Razed (Royer-Hoover) Avis mill Besore Mill Charles' Mill architectural drawings Charles Mill, Big Spring (3) Cleggett's Mill Delemere Bridge; Booth's Mill Doub's Mill Early Mills Funkstown Mills Gossard (Fairview) Mill Hamilton Mill "Mill Broke Down" Historical Mill Dismantled (Nunnery) Introduction to The Mills of Washington Co. Jacob A. Myers Mill (aka Orendorff and Murma Mill) | Washington Map Proposed Sewer Service Areas, Hagerstown Map The Bicentennial Map of Hagerstown and Washington Co. Map Various Road and Street Guides of Hagerstown and Washington Co. Map Washington Co Abandoned towns, Ghost Towns Map Washington Co. Maps Folder The Bridgeport Mill Newspaper Bell's Mill Burns Newspaper Another Historic Mill Razed (Royer-Hoover) Document Avis mill Newspaper Besore Mill Newspaper Charles' Mill architectural drawings Document Charles' Mill achitectural drawings Document Cleggett's Mill Newspaper Delemere Bridge; Booth's Mill Newspaper Doub's Mill Newspaper Early Mills Newspaper Funkstown Mills Newspaper Gossard (Fairview) Mill Photograph Historical Mill Dismantled (Nunnery) Newspaper Historical Mill Dismantled (Nunnery) Newspaper Jacob A. Myers Mill (aka Orendorff and Mumma Mill) Postcard | Washington Cos.1974Proposed Sewer Service Areas, HagerstownMap1976The Bicentennial Map of Hagerstown and Washington Co.Map1976Various Road and Street Guides of Hagerstown and Washington Co Abandoned towns, Ghost TownsMap1967Washington Co Abandoned towns, Ghost TownsMap1975Washington Co Abandoned towns, Ghost TownsFolder1937Washington Co. MapsFolder1937The Bridgeport MillNewspaper1938Another Historic Mill Razed (Royer-Hoover)Document1909Avis millNewspaper1992Charles' Mill architectural drawingsDocument1961Charles' Mill architectural drawingsDocument1955Delemere Bridge; Booth's MillNewspaper1955Doub's MillNewspaper1955Doub's MillNewspaper1980Funkstown MillsNewspaper1980Funkstown MillsNewspaper1986Funkstown MillsNewspaper1983Gossard (Fairview) MillNewspaper1863Hamilton Mill Mill Broke Down'Newspaper1863Historical Mill Dismantled (Nunnery)Newspaper1908Introduction to The Mills of Washington Co.Booklet1971Jacob A. Myers Mill (aka Orendorff and Mumma Mill)PostcardNewspaper | Washington Cos.1974Proposed Sewer Service Areas, HagerstownMapIIIIThe Bicentennial Map of Hagerstown and Washington Co.Map1976Varioux Road and Street Guides of Hagerstown and Washington Co Abandoned towns, Ghost TownsMap1967Washington Co Abandoned towns, Ghost TownsMap1975Washington Co Abandoned towns, Ghost TownsFolderIIIIIWashington Co. MapsFolderIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIII |

| Washington Co. Mills | Kemp's Mill Tavern Wall | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
|----------------------|---|------------------|------|---|---|
| Washington Co. Mills | Kemp's Mill Tavern Wall | Newspaper | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | McMahon's Mill | Postcard | | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Merchant Mill / Hess' Mill | Newspaper | 1851 | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Mill | Negatives | | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Miller's Mill - Burnside Bridge Road | Photograph | 1987 | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Oil Mills of County | Newspaper | 1937 | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Old Landmark Torn Down - Orndorff Mill | Document | | | Grist Mill |
| Washington Co. Mills | Old Mill near Keedysville | Photograph | | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Old mills | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Pry's Mill | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Rensch's Mill | Photograph | 2012 | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Rohrer's Mill; Antietam Church | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Rose Mill | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Rowland's Mill and Farmhouse, S. Cannon Ave. | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Saw Mill - Hagerstown | Photograph | 1878 | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Silent Mill comes to life (Andrew H. Hager Mill) | Document | 1918 | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Sprecher's Mill / Harrison's Mill / Salisbury Mills | Document | 1973 | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Stone-Arched Mills | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | The Other Trovinger Mill | Newspaper | 1956 | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | The Roller Mill Revolution in MD, 1882 | Magazine Article | 1982 | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Tour Report on Grist Mills with photos | Document | 1963 | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Trovinger's Mill | Photograph | 1956 | x | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Trovinger's Mill | Newspaper | 1980 | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Trovinger's Mill | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Valuable Mill Property for Sale; Abraham Leiter | Document | 1874 | x | C & O Canal; National Turnpike; B & O |

| Washington Co. Mills | Water Wheels | Photograph | | | |
|---------------------------|---|------------------|-------|---|-----------|
| Washington Co. Mills | Willow Grove Mill - Trovinger's Mill | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Mills | Wright's Mills; Eakle's Mills; Clegget's Mill; Shafer's Mill | Newspaper | 1955 | | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | "History of the MD Gazette" | Document | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | "MD Newspapers and Their Historical Significance" | Document | 1960 | | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | "MD's First Newspaper: The MD Gazette 1729-1839" | Document | 1963 | | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | "Planters' Advocate, an early county seat newspapers" | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | "Printing in Colonial Maryland" | Document | 1962 | | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | "Printing in MD 1790-1820" | Document | 1965 | | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | Civil War Newspaper Discovered in Boonsboro | Newspaper | 1979 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | Daily Evening Globe Business Ads (2) | Booklet | 1882 | x | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | Daily Evening Globe Business Ads (2) | Booklet | 1883 | x | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | Family Coats of Arms published by the "Daily Mail" | Booklet | 1938 | | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | Hagerstown newspaper carrier boys | Newspaper | 1920 | x | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | Herald & Torch-Light Weekly Office | Photograph | 1900s | x | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | Herald-Mail | Calendar | 1985 | | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | Historical Sketch of Herald-Mail Club | Magazine Article | 1924 | x | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | Inventory of original and microfilms of newspapers in Western MD Room | Document | 1999 | | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | Letter regarding 2 bound volumes of discarded Hagerstown newspapers recovered from Enoch Pratt Library dumpster | Letter | 1984 | | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | President Garfield Assassination | Newspaper | 1881 | | |
| Washington Co. Newspapers | Transcribed article from MD Gazette, Nov. 11, 1790 | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Parks | Camp Harding Co. Park Grand Opening | Document | 1974 | | |
| Washington Co. Parks | Camp Harding County Park Dedication | Letter | 1974 | | |
| Washington Co. Parks | Camp Harding Park | Мар | | | |
| Washington Co. Parks | Camping Director, MD Association of Campgrounds | Brochure | 1973 | | |
| Washington Co. Parks | Dedication - Doub's Woods | Document | 1965 | x | |

| | | | • | | |
|---------------------------|--|------------------|-------------|---|-----|
| Washington Co. Parks | Directory of Recreation for Youth | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Parks | Elk roamed MD countryside | Letter | 1971 | | |
| Washington Co. Parks | Greenbrier State Park | Slides | 1971 | | |
| Washington Co. Parks | Greenbrier State Park | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Co. Parks | Greenbrier's History Recalled | Newspaper | 1966 | | |
| Washington Co. Parks | Parks of Washington Co., MD | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Co. Parks | South Mountain: Where History Comes Alive | Magazine Article | 1989 | | |
| Washington Co. Parks | What a Forester Can Do For You | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Co. Recreation | Appraisal of Potentials for Outdoor Recreational Developments | Booklet | 1968 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Fourth Annual Report - Board of Education | Booklet | 1919 | х | box |
| Washington Co. Schools | Teacher's Hand Book | Booklet | 1904 - 05 | х | box |
| Washington Co. Schools | "Art Education: History Project for Junior High Schools | Document | 1937 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | "Expansion of the Elementary Curriculum 1775-1900" | Document | 1930s | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | "Schools, Teachers and Post Office Addresses of Washington Co. | Document | 1910 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | "The Early Schools of Washington and Carroll Cos." | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | "The History of Education" (a play) | Document | | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | "The Treasure Chest", writings by county students | Booklet | 1930 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | A Guide to Community Resources | Booklet | 1980 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Alumni Association of the Washington Co. High School | Magazine Article | 1907 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Annual Report of the Public Schools | Booklet | 1927 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Antietam School (Bridgeport) | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Antietam Street School | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Antietam Street School | Postcard | | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Art Workshop Training Certificate | Document | 1949 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Attendance Register 1946-47, Boonsboro School | Book | 1944- 50 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Beaver Creek School 1880 Classroom and Civil War Exhibit | Booklet | | | |

| | Popular Crock School 1990 Classroom and Civil Mar | Document | | | ĺ |
|------------------------|---|------------|-------------|---|-----------|
| Washington Co. Schools | Beaver Creek School 1880 Classroom and Civil War Exhibit | | | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. Schools | Bester Elementary 1990-91, 1992 | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Big Pool School 1907-1908 | Document | 1907 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Blue Mountain School | Photograph | 1934 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Blue Mountain School Annual Report | Document | 1935 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Breathedsville School | Photograph | 1919 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Broadway School | Photograph | 1889 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Broadway School | Photograph | 1900 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Broadway School | Photograph | 1911 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Broadway-Wayside School Bulletin | Booklet | 1947 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Carl's Private School Monthly Report | Card | 1916- 17 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Cearfoss School | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Cearfoss School Students and Teachers | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Cedar Grove School | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Center Hill School | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Character and Mission of HJC | Booklet | 1969 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Charlton One room School | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Class Record Book, Salem Avenue School | Book | 1962 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Columbia Business College | Photograph | 1915 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Continuing Survey of School Building Needs | Document | 1966 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Copy Book of Abraham Smith 1877-79 | Book | 1877 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | County Public School System Not Yet 100 Years Old | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | County School Children Reenact Drama of Ft. Frederick | Newspaper | | | County |
| Washington Co. Schools | Course curriculum for use of library reference books | Book | 1922 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Curriculum Development Program, Music Grades 1-12 | Book | 1954 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Day Nursery given service for 40 years | Newspaper | 1946 | x | |

| Washington Co. Schools | Dedication - Rohrersville School | Document | 1945 | x | |
|------------------------|--|------------|-------------|---|-----------|
| Washington Co. Schools | Early Kindergarten Programs + photos | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Eastern Elementary School | Book | 1995- 96 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Elementary Principals | Photograph | 1997 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Examination for Promotion in Washington Co. Public Schools | Document | 1915 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Examination of Pupils for Promotion | Document | 1892 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Facts About MD Public Education | Booklet | 1974 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Fountain Rock School | Photograph | 1916 | х | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Fountaindale Elementary School | Photograph | | x | Education |
| Washington Co. Schools | Fountaindale School | Photograph | 1915 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | George Street School | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Grade 2S Broadway | Photograph | 1957 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Grade IA Broadway | Photograph | 1955- 56 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Hagerstown Day Nursery began in 1815 | Newspaper | | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Hancock Intermediate School assessment + photos | Document | 1973 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Hancock Primary School Assessment + photos | Document | 1973 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | High School, Broadway | Photograph | 1913 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Historical Facts About County Schools | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | History of Paramount School | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | HJC Alumni Association | Newspaper | 1977 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Howard Street School | Photograph | 1918 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Howard Street School | Photograph | 1934 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Howard Street School | Document | 1965 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Howard Street School | Photograph | 1967 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Howard Street School | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Kee-Mar College | Booklet | | | |

| Kee-Mar College picture postcard | Postcard | | | |
|---|--|--|---|---|
| Lappans School | Photograph | | x | |
| Life Membership, Congress of Parents and Teachers | Document | 1956 | | |
| Life membership, Congress of Parents and Teachers Pin | Mixed Material | | | |
| Martins School | Photograph | 1900 | x | Frank D. Bell |
| Martins School | Photograph | 1915 | x | |
| Martins School students | Photograph | 1920 | x | |
| Maugansville School | Negatives | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| May Day Court Festivities (Surrey) | Photograph | 1950 | | |
| Miss Bacon's Home and Day School for Girls | Booklet | | x | |
| Miss Bacon's School for Girls | Document | | x | Education |
| Miss Bacon's School Musical Programme | Document | | x | |
| Mt. Lena School | XX | | | |
| My First School - Blue Mountain by H. Paul Dehart | Document | 2000 | | |
| National Public Schools Celebration of Columbus Day (ribbon) | Mixed Material | 1892 | х | |
| North Street Special Education Center Assessment + photos | Document | 1973 | x | |
| Old Academy Hill (Boys High School before Surrey) | Booklet | | | |
| Old Fountain Rock School | Document | | | |
| Oliver M. Younkins - veteran teacher for 53 years | Newspaper | 1926 | | |
| One - Room Schools of Yesteryear, Clear Spring Area | Booklet | 1977 | | |
| Paramount School | Photograph | 1920- 21 | | |
| Paridise (now Paramount) School | Photograph | 1888 | x | |
| Pelton School | Booklet | | | |
| Public Schools Annual Report | Brochure | 2008 | | |
| Reminiscences of Lane's Run School | Document | | | |
| Report of the High School 2000 Task Force | Booklet | 1990 | | |
| | Lappans School Life Membership, Congress of Parents and Teachers Life membership, Congress of Parents and Teachers Pin Martins School Martins School students Maugansville School May Day Court Festivities (Surrey) Miss Bacon's Home and Day School for Girls Miss Bacon's School for Girls Miss Bacon's School Musical Programme Mt. Lena School My First School - Blue Mountain by H. Paul Dehart National Public Schools Celebration of Columbus Day (ribbon) North Street Special Education Center Assessment + photos Old Academy Hill (Boys High School before Surrey) Old Fountain Rock School Oliver M. Younkins - veteran teacher for 53 years One - Room Schools of Yesteryear, Clear Spring Area Paramount School Paridise (now Paramount) School Pelton School Public Schools Annual Report Reminiscences of Lane's Run School | Kee-Mar College picture postcard Photograph Lappans School Document Life Membership, Congress of Parents and Teachers Mixed Material Martins School Photograph Martins School Negatives Maugansville School Negatives May Day Court Festivities (Surrey) Photograph Miss Bacon's Home and Day School for Girls Booklet Miss Bacon's School Musical Programme Document Mt. Lena School XX My First School - Blue Mountain by H. Paul Dehart Document National Public Schools Celebration of Columbus Day (hibbn) Mixed Material North Street Special Education Center Assessment + photos Document Old Academy Hill (Boys High School before Surrey) Booklet Oliver M. Younkins - veteran teacher for 53 years Newspaper One - Room Schools of Yesteryear, Clear Spring Area Booklet Paramount School Photograph Paridise (now Paramount) School Booklet Paridise | Kee-Mar College picture postcardPhotographLappans SchoolPhotograph1956Life Membership, Congress of Parents and TeachersMixed MaterialPinPhotograph1900Martins SchoolPhotograph1910Martins SchoolPhotograph1915Martins SchoolPhotograph1920Martins SchoolNegatives1920Maugansville SchoolNegatives1950May Day Court Festivities (Surrey)Photograph1950Miss Bacon's School for GirlsDocument1Miss Bacon's School for GirlsDocument1Miss Bacon's School Musical ProgrammeXX1Mt. Lena SchoolXXDocument1892North Street Special Education Columbus Day (ribbon)Mixed Material 18921892North Street Special Education Center Assessment + photosDocument1873Old Academy Hill (Boys High School before Surrey)Document1926Old Fountain Rock SchoolDocument1920Old Fountain Rock SchoolPhotograph1926One - Room Schools of Yesteryear, Clear Spring AreaBooklet1977Paramount SchoolBooklet1920Paridise (now Paramount) SchoolBooklet1920Public Schools Annual ReportBooklet2008Public Schools Annual ReportBooklet2008Public Schools Annual ReportBooklet1920Public Schools Annual ReportBooklet2008Public Schools Annual ReportBo | Kee-Mar College picture postcard Photograph x Lappans School Document 1956 Life Membership, Congress of Parents and Teachers Mixed Material |

| | 1 | | r | 1 | ~ |
|------------------------|---|------------|-------------|---|-------------------|
| Washington Co. Schools | Rohrersville School | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Rules and Regulations | Booklet | 1914- 15 | х | W. Merrick Huyett |
| Washington Co. Schools | Salem Ave. | Photograph | | x | Education |
| Washington Co. Schools | Salem Avenue Elementary School Dedication | Document | 1953 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Schamel / Fountain Rock School | Photograph | 1921 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | School Buildings | Newspaper | 2009 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | School Commissioners | Letter | 1899 | x | Geo. C. Pearson |
| Washington Co. Schools | School Libraries List 1932-1987 | Booklet | 1987 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Selective Training and Service Act Certificate of Appreciation | Document | 1942 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Sharpsburg School | Photograph | 1887 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | St. James School | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | St. Maria Goretti | Photograph | | х | Education |
| Washington Co. Schools | Students give genealogy book to local library | Newspaper | 1977 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Surrey School | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Surrey School | Photograph | | х | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Surrey School - Maryland Historical Trust Inventory | Manuscript | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Surrey School - Maryland Historical Trust Inventory | Manuscript | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Surrey School Faculty | Photograph | | х | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Teacher's Register 1953-54, Boonsboro School | Book | 1953 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | The Old Red School House | Newspaper | 1978 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Tonoloway School | Photograph | 1924 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Tonoloway School | Booklet | | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | University of MD Reunion, Class of 1936 (50th Reunion) | Booklet | 1986 | | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Various unidentified photos of schools and students | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Vocational Technical Center Dedication | Booklet | 1968 | x | |
| Washington Co. Schools | Vocational Technical Center Dedication (2) | Document | 1968 | | |

| Washington Co. High School Girls Class, Broadway | Photograph | 1897 | x | |
|--|---|---|---|--|
| Washington Co. Public Schools Athletic Meet | Document | 1937 | х | |
| Washington Co. School Statistics (copy) | Document | 1869 | | |
| Wayside School Class | Negatives | | | |
| White Oak Forest School Students | Photograph | 1885 | x | |
| White Oak Forest School Students | Photograph | 1913- 16 | x | |
| Who will get the Chewsville School? | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Wilson School | Booklet | | | |
| Winter Street School | Booklet | | | |
| Winter Street School picture postcard | Postcard | | x | |
| Woburn School | Booklet | | | |
| Wolf's Business College Commencement Invitation | Document | 1899 | х | |
| Wood Point School | Photograph | | х | |
| Woodland Way Junior | Photograph | | | |
| Woodland Way newsletter | Booklet | 1935 | х | |
| Worleytown School | Photograph | 1900 | | |
| New Eden School | Booklet | 1983 | | |
| Cumberland Valley Amateur Independent Basketball Tournament | Document | 1937 | x | |
| Football - Hagerstown Marketeers | Document | 1947 | x | |
| Football - South End A.C. | Document | | x | |
| Officals Badge | Mixed Material | 1922 | х | |
| Ravens Roosts No. 7 - 39th Annual Awards Banquet | Booklet | 2002 | | |
| Washington Co. Sports Hall of Fame Banquet | Booklet | 1989- 90 | | |
| "Aerial Downspouts in the Hagerstown Valley: A Context Report" | Document | 1998 | | |
| "Old Stone Structures Hide Out in MD" | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| "The Pennsylvania Barn in the South" | Magazine Article | | | |
| | Washington Co. Public Schools Athletic Meet Washington Co. School Statistics (copy) Wayside School Class White Oak Forest School Students White Oak Forest School Students White Oak Forest School Students Who will get the Chewsville School? Wilson School Winter Street School picture postcard Woburn School Wood Point School Woodland Way Junior Woodland Way newsletter Worleytown School New Eden School Cumberland Valley Amateur Independent Basketball Tournament Football - Hagerstown Marketeers Football - South End A.C. Officals Badge Ravens Roosts No. 7 - 39th Annual Awards Banquet "Aerial Downspouts in the Hagerstown Valley: A Context Report" "Old Stone Structures Hide Out in MD" | Washington Co. High School Girls Class, Broadway Document Washington Co. Public Schools Athletic Meet Document Washington Co. School Statistics (copy) Negatives Wayside School Class Photograph White Oak Forest School Students Photograph White Oak Forest School Students Photograph White Oak Forest School Students Newspaper Who will get the Chewsville School? Booklet Winter Street School Booklet Winter Street School picture postcard Postcard Woburn School Document Wood Point School Photograph Woodland Way Junior Photograph Woodland Way newsletter Booklet Worleytown School Photograph Rever Eden School Document Football - Hagerstown Marketeers Document Football - South End A.C. Document Officals Badge Booklet Ravens Roosts No. 7 - 39th Annual Awards Banquet Booklet Washington Co. Sports Hall of Fame Banquet Pocument "Arial Downspouts in the Hagerstown Valley: A Context Report" Document Oid Stone Structures Hide Out in MD* | Washington Co. High School Girls Class, Broadway Document 1937 Washington Co. Public Schools Athletic Meet Document 1937 Washington Co. School Statistics (copy) Document 1869 Wayside School Class Photograph 1885 White Oak Forest School Students Photograph 1913- 16 White Oak Forest School Students Photograph 1913- 16 Who will get the Chewsville School? Newspaper 1975 Wilson School Booklet 1 Winter Street School picture postcard Postcard 1 Woburn School Document 1899 1 Wood Point School Photograph 1899 1 Woodland Way Junior Photograph 1893 1 Woodland Way newsletter Booklet 1935 1 Worleytown School Photograph 1900 1 1900 New Eden School Photograph 1937 1 1 1 Cumberland Valley Amateur Independent Basketball Document 1 1 1 1 Football - Hagerstown Marketeers Document 1 | Washington Co. High School Girls Class, Broadway 1897 x Washington Co. Public Schools Athletic Meet Document 1937 x Washington Co. School Statistics (copy) Document 1889 . Washington Co. School Statistics (copy) Negatives . . White Oak Forest School Students Photograph 1885 x White Oak Forest School Students Photograph 1913- 16 x Who will get the Chewsville School? Newspaper 1975 . Wilson School Booklet . . . Winter Street School picture postcard Postcard x x Woodland Way Junior Photograph 1899 x Woodland Way newsletter Booklet 1935 x Wordeytown School Photograph 1900 . New Eden School Document 1983 . New Eden School Document 1937 x Football - Hagerstown Marketeers Document 1947 x Football - Hagerstown Marketeers Document 1947 x Ravens Roost |

| Washington Co. Structures | 150 Year Old Hagerstown Home | Newspaper | 1970 | | |
|---------------------------|--|-----------------------------|---------------|---|--------------------------|
| Washington Co. Structures | Alms House | Photograph | 1953 | x | |
| Washington Co. Structures | Arch Spring (Daniel Reichard) | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Structures | Building Stones of MD | Brochure | 1987 | | |
| Washington Co. Structures | Mount Pleasant | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Structures | Old Church - Mapleville | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Co. Structures | Old Homes of Washington Co. | Document | 1937 | | |
| Washington Co. Structures | South Hagerstown High School Bicentennial Calendar | Calendar | 1976 | | |
| Washington Co. Structures | St. Paul's Church | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| Washington Co. Structures | Valentia | Document | | | |
| Washington Co. Structures | Valentia Marked for Preservation | Card | | x | |
| Washington Co. Structures | Various photos of churches and houses | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| Washington Co. Taxation | 1806 Inventory | Document | 2008 | | Paul D. McDermott |
| Washington Co. Taxation | Tax Notice for Bounty Purposes (copy) | Document | 1862 | | Civil War |
| Washington Co. Taxation | 1783 Taxables | Compact Disk | 1783 | | |
| Washington Co. Taxation | Assessment Book-8th District | Book | 1876 | х | Rohrersville District |
| Washington Co. Taxation | George W. Anderson - county and state taxes | Receipt | 1875 | x | |
| Washington Co. Taxation | Jacob C. Rohrer, county and state taxes | Receipt | 1883 | x | |
| Washington Co. Taxation | Mortgage Tax Bill (3) Thomas Hutzell | Receipt | 1897- 99 | x | |
| Washington Co. Taxation | Simon Clopper-Supervisor | Envelope | 1962 | х | |
| Washington Co. Taxation | Tax Bills (9) Thomas Hutzell | Receipt | 1893- 1903 | x | |
| Washington Co. Taxation | The Assessment Laws of MD | Booklet | 1896 | x | |
| Washington Co. Taxation | Washington Co. and State Taxes Receipts | Document | 1844- 93 | x | |
| Washington Co. Taxation | Washington Co. Tax Bills | Document | 1892- 1941 | x | |
| Washington Co. Taxation | Washington Co. Tax Re-Assessment notification | Document | 1928 | x | |
| Washington Co. Taxation | Re-assess Notice - William M. McCauley | Document | 1928 | х | From Archives |

| Washington Co. Taxation | Tobacco Tax | Document | 1780 | | |
|-------------------------|--|------------------|-------------|---|----------------|
| Washington Co. Taxation | William McCauley (Assessment) | XX | 1923 | х | District 16 |
| Washington Co., MD | Know Your County | Booklet | 2011 | | |
| Washington Co., MD | Guide to Washington Co. Government | Brochure | 2003- 04 | | |
| Washington Co., MD | Hagerstown & Washington Co. Events | Photograph | 1947- 58 | x | |
| Washington Co., MD | Know Your County | Booklet | 2006 | | |
| Washington Co., MD | Notes on Selected Places | Manuscript | 1993 | | Hilary Smith |
| Washington Co., MD | Ringgold | Newspaper | 1851 | | Ridgeville |
| Washington Co., MD | Slide Collection by Ora Ernst | Slides | | x | Hagerstown, MD |
| Washington Co., MD | Subscribers to Clerk's Magazine from Washington Co. | Document | | | |
| Washington Co., MD | Surveyor's Notebook | Manuscript | 1800s | x | |
| Washington Co., MD | Washington Co. Scenes | Slides | 1950s | x | Wempe Photos |
| Washington Co., MD | Washington Co., A Treasury of America's Past | Booklet | 1989 | | |
| Washington Co., MD | Washington County, MD scenes | Photograph | 1954- 58 | x | |
| Washington Co., MD | Notary Public Commission for Daniel Strite | Document | 1867 | x | large folder |
| Washington Co. Sports | City Athletic Meet Ribbon | Mixed Material | 1920 (?) | х | Herald - Mail |
| Washington Co. Sports | Field Ball Tournament Medal | Mixed Material | 1934 | х | |
| Washington Co. Sports | Track & Field Championship Medals | Mixed Material | 1930 - 1931 | х | Public School |
| Washington Co. Sports | Officials Badge | Mixed Material | 1922 | х | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Spanish-American War Monument | Document | 1903 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington's Monument | Newspaper | 1827 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington's Monument | Newspaper | 1827 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Camping at the 1st Washington Monument | Magazine Article | 1972 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | CCC Workers Begin Restoring Old Memorial to Washington | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Civil War Relics go on display | Newspaper | | | Civil War |
| Washington Monument, MD | Early photo showing promenade at top of Washington Monument | Photograph | | x | |

| Washington Monument, MD | Entrance Sign to Washington Monument State Park | Photograph | | | |
|-------------------------|---|------------------|-----------------|---|-----------------------------------|
| Washington Monument, MD | Facts about the Washington Monument (2) | Document | 1971 | | Civil War |
| Washington Monument, MD | First Monument to George Washington | Postcard | | x | |
| Washington Monument, MD | First Monument to Washington | Magazine Article | | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Government is asked to restore 1st monument to Washington | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Historic Monument in County to Be Restored | Newspaper | 1934 | x | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Historical Sketch of the First Monument to Washington (3) | Book | 1932 | x | Hagerstown Imprints |
| Washington Monument, MD | In MD It's Washington Monument State Park | Brochure | 1965 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Lighting Up Boonsboro Monument | Newspaper | 1993 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Long Lost Washington Monument Cornerstone Finally Turned Up | Newspaper | 1952 or 1957 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Memorial to Washington Re-Dedicated | Newspaper | 1980s | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Monument Added to National List | Newspaper | 1973 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Monument at Boonsboro is Given to State | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Park to Surround Remains of 1st Washington Monument | Newspaper | 1934 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Pen and Ink drawing of Washington Monument | Drawing | | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Pencil drawing of Washington Monument + architectural drawings of inside | Drawing | 1969 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Pre-1936 photos showing crumbling of Washington Monument | Photograph | | x | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Retired State parks Superintendent Recalls Restoration | Newspaper | 1964 | | Civilian Conservation Corps |
| Washington Monument, MD | Retirees Build Miniature of Washington Monument | Newspaper | 1971 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Script of Radio Program on Washington Monument | Document | 1948 | x | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Script of WBAL Radio Program on Boonsboro Monument | Document | 1959 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Souvenir Booklet of Rededication; picture postcard | Booklet | 1936 | x | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Two Monuments to George Washington | Magazine Article | 1960 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington Monument | Document | 1971 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington Monument | Document | | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington Monument at Boonsboro in ruins (2) | Newspaper | 1906 | | |

| | | 1 | | | i |
|-------------------------|--|------------------|-------------|---|------------------|
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington Monument in D.C. Dedication | Document | 1885 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington Monument in snow | Slides | | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington Monument near Boonsboro | Photograph | | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington Monument State park | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington Monument State Park | Brochure | | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington Monument State Park Adds New Feature | Newspaper | 1973 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington Monument State Park, National Register of Historic Places form + photos (2) | Magazine Article | 1951 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington Monument State Park, National Register of Historic Places form + photos (2) | Document | | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington Monument: Built 1827, Rededicated 1936 | Magazine Article | 1972 | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Washington Would Have Liked It | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Which came first: Boonsboro, Baltimore make monumental claims | Newspaper | | | |
| Washington Monument, MD | Work on Monument Completed | Newspaper | 1936 | х | |
| Washington Monument, MD | The 1st Monument to George Washington [in Large Newspaper File] | Newspaper | 1916 | x | large folder |
| Washington, George | Bicentennial Resignation of George Washington | Booklet | 1983- 84 | х | |
| Washington, George | Centennial - Laying of the Corner-Stone | Booklet | 1893 | х | National Capitol |
| Washington, George | Contrecoeur's Copy of George Washington's Journal for 1754 | Booklet | 1989 | | |
| Washington, George | Did Washington Have British Accent | Manuscript | 2017 | | |
| Washington, George | Family Tree of George Washington Descendants | Document | | | |
| Washington, George | Fort Necessity | Booklet | 1956 | х | |
| Washington, George | Funeral Procession | Newspaper | 1800 | | |
| Washington, George | George Washington Year by Year | Booklet | 1931 | х | |
| Washington, George | George Washington's hair | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Washington, George | Martha Washington's hair | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Washington, George | Mount Vernon receipt signed by George Washington | Document | 1799 | x | |
| Washington, George | New Light on Washington's Fort Necessity | Booklet | 1977 | | |
| Washington, George | Signatures of George Washington | Magazine Article | 1744- 99 | | |

| | | | | 1 | . |
|--------------------|--|------------------|-------------|---|-----------------------------|
| Washington, George | The Journal of Major George Washington | Book | 1959 | | |
| Washington, George | The Jumonville Affair | Booklet | 1989 | | |
| Washington, George | The Unmasking of George Washington | Magazine Article | 1999 | | |
| Washington, George | Writings of George Washington With Fort Frederick references | Letter | | | Revolutionary War |
| Washington, George | Young Washington in Pennsylvania | Brochure | 1991 | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | "Welcome to Waynesboro" (Chamber of Commerce) | Brochure | | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | 50th Reunion Class of 1927 | Document | 1977 | х | Elks Club |
| Waynesboro, PA | Aerial view of Waynesboro | Photograph | | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Alma Mater | Manuscript | 1999 | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Alma Mater (Waynesboro Senior High School) by Todd A. Dorsett | Book | 1999 | x | |
| Waynesboro, PA | American Manufacturing Co. | Manuscript | 2014 | | Fruit Dryer |
| Waynesboro, PA | Donnelly Mills | Slides | | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Early American Children's Books Exhibit | Booklet | 1982 | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Football Program - Waynesboro High | Booklet | 1963 | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Frick Eclipse Steam Traction Engine | Photograph | | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Landis Machine Co. "Thread Tips", marketing brochure | Booklet | 1950 | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Landis Tool Company | Envelope | 1948 | х | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Landis Tool Company Badge | Mixed Material | | х | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Mechanics Hose Co. No. 1 | Letter | 1950 | х | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Memories of the Big Dipper | Newsletter | 2015 | | Richard D. Boyer |
| Waynesboro, PA | Mrs. Clarence A. Eyler | Manuscript | 2017 | | Myrtle A. Boston |
| Waynesboro, PA | Scene on Rouzerville Mountain - Sunshine Trail | Postcard | 2017 | x | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Taste of Town: Waynesboro's Story | Book | 1853- 60 | | Village Record Newspaper |
| Waynesboro, PA | The Twenty Minute Whistle | Book | 1997 | | Frick - Geiser - Landis |
| Waynesboro, PA | The Twenty Minute Whistle (industrial history) | Book | 1997 | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Toll Gate House, Waynesboro | Postcard | | | Kelley, Frank J. |

| | | | | | . <u> </u> |
|----------------|--|-----------------------------|-------------|---|-------------------------|
| Waynesboro, PA | Tourism publication for Waynesboro | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Waynesboro during the Civil War | Manuscript | 2011 | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Waynesboro Historical Society | Newsletter | 1999 | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Waynesboro pilots | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Waynesboro Village Record newspaper 1853-1875 | Booklet | 2006 | | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Welty Bridge | Newsletter | 2018 | | David Stoner |
| Waynesboro, PA | Welty's Mill Bridge | Photograph | | x | |
| Waynesboro, PA | Welty Bridge | Newsletter | 2018 | | David S. Stoner |
| Waynesboro, PA | Waynesboro Almanac | Booklet | 1910 | х | Geiser Manufacturing |
| Waynesboro, PA | Waynesboro Almanac | Booklet | 1911 | х | Geiser Manufacturing |
| Waynesboro, PA | Upon her Hat she Wore a Ribbon | Newsletter | 2019 | | Brethren Church |
| Waynesboro, PA | Joseph Brainard Cressler | Manuscript | 2017 | | Aviation |
| Wayside School | Alice McGorkle Quick | Photograph | 1941 | | |
| Wayside School | Demolishing Wayside School | Document | 1962 | x | |
| Wayside School | Second Grade (?), Ida Watkins - Teacher | Photograph | 1915 or 16 | | |
| Wayside School | Wayside Grade School - A.J. Klinkhart Architect - plans and specifications | Document | 1928 | x | |
| Weather | Company B, 1st Infantry, MD National Guards Flood Duty, Cumberland and Hancock | Document | 1936 | x | Cumberland, MD |
| Weather | Cyclone Storm | Negatives | 1947 | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Weather | Damage in Yesterday's Windstorm | Newspaper | 1939 | x | |
| Weather | Disasters: Storm damage, fires, floods, accidents | Photograph | 1947- 58 | x | |
| Weather | Easter Sunday Sleet & Ice Storm | Photograph | 1932 | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Weather | Easter Sunday Sleet and Ice | Negatives | 1932 | х | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Weather | Evening Globe ad for public sale of Van Lear House property by John W. Valentine | Newspaper | 1903 | x | |
| Weather | Farms and Gardens Ruined by Hail and Rain | Newspaper | 1917 | x | |
| Weather | Flood at Williamsport (Nelson Hause photos) | Photograph | 1936 | x | |
| Weather | Flood is Abating in Upper Potomac | Newspaper | 1924 | | |

| Weather | Flooding of the Potomac river | Brochure | 1996 | | |
|---------|---|------------|---------------|---|------------------|
| Weather | Hailstones in June | Newspaper | 1917 | x | |
| Weather | Hailstorm, June 6, 1917 | Postcard | 1917 | х | |
| Weather | Hailstorm, June 6, 1917 | Postcard | 1917 | x | |
| Weather | Hurricane Diane | Photograph | 1955 | x | |
| Weather | Ivan's Tornados Hit Pleasant Valley | Newspaper | 2004 | | |
| Weather | Little Antietam Flood | Photograph | 1956 | x | Keedysville, MD |
| Weather | Many Homeless in Potomac Valley as Flood Hits Peak (2) | Newspaper | 1936 | x | |
| Weather | Maryland's Weather | Booklet | 1958 | x | |
| Weather | Maryland's Weather | Booklet | 1958 | x | |
| Weather | Meteor Drops on Roof | Newspaper | 1931 | | J.O. Funkhouser |
| Weather | Most of County Still Snowbound | Newspaper | 1958 | | |
| Weather | Mrs. William C. Irving - Hurricane Hazel | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Weather | Perils of the Flood | Newspaper | 1902 | | |
| Weather | Potomac Flood Nearing New Peak | Newspaper | 1936 | x | |
| Weather | Potomac up 34 feet, Hancock Underwater | Newspaper | 1902 | | |
| Weather | Railroad Damage | Newspaper | 1902 | | |
| Weather | Receipt from S. Valentine | Document | 1903 | x | |
| Weather | Recent Storm in Washington Co. | Newspaper | 1873 | | |
| Weather | Record of the Weather + Personal Accounts Book + Apiary Records handwritten by Mr. S. Valentine | Book | 1868- 1912 | x | |
| Weather | Russell Publishing Company order form | Document | 1880s | x | |
| Weather | Snow - Ice - Floods (Potomac Edison) | Newsletter | 1936 | x | |
| Weather | Snow Storm | Negatives | 1947 | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Weather | Span Carried Out by Raging Waters at Harpers Ferry | Newspaper | 1936 | x | |
| Weather | Storm Damage in Hagerstown | Photograph | 1947 | x | |
| Weather | Storm Photos | Negatives | 1947 | x | Kelley, Frank J. |

| | l de la constante de | 1 | 1 | | j] |
|--------------------------|--|------------|--------------|---|--------------|
| Weather | The 1977 Southwestern Pennsylvania Flood | Book | 1977 | x | |
| Weather | The Blizzard of '66 | Newspaper | 1966 | | |
| Weather | The Great Potomac River Flood of 1936 | Manuscript | 2001 | | |
| Weather | The November Floods | Newspaper | 1877 | | |
| Weather | Tremendous Loss as Potomac River Recedes (2) | Newspaper | 1936 | x | |
| Weather | Views of Flood Which Swept Potomac River Valley | Newspaper | 1936 | x | |
| Weather | William Henry White killed by lightning | Newspaper | 1900 | | |
| Weather | Williamsport Bridge from Rowboat | Photograph | 1936 | x | |
| Weather | Woodsboro Savings Band check | Document | 1910s | x | |
| Weld, Seth Lathrop (Box) | Seth Lathrop Weld | XX | | | |
| West Virginia | "Our National Flag" - WV Civil War ERA | Booklet | 1960 | x | |
| West Virginia | Barbour County Calendar and Directory | Booklet | 1928 | x | |
| West Virginia | Battle of Point Pleasant | Booklet | 1963 | | Civil War |
| West Virginia | Battle of Rich Mountain | Booklet | 1991 | x | Civil War |
| West Virginia | Centennial - first land battle of Civil War - Phillipi | Document | 1961 | x | |
| West Virginia | Civil War in Pendleton Co. | Brochure | | | |
| West Virginia | Forest Trees of West Virginia | Booklet | 1935 | x | Conservation |
| West Virginia | General Garnett Killed | Newspaper | 1861 | | Civil War |
| West Virginia | George Washington's Playground; John Brown's Battleground | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| West Virginia | Harper Brothers - Rebel Guides by Steve French | Newspaper | 2005 | | |
| West Virginia | Harper Family Letters, Pendleton Co., VA (WV) | Letter | 1840- 50s | | |
| West Virginia | History of Cove District, Barbour Co., WV | Book | 1955 | | |
| West Virginia | Indian Mounds at Capon Bridge, WV | Photograph | 1927 | | |
| West Virginia | List of Governors from 1863 to 2005 | Document | 2007 | | |
| West Virginia | Monongahlea National Forest | Мар | | | |
| West Virginia | Monongahlea National forest Highland Scenic Highway | Document | 1970 | | |
| | | | | | |

| West Virginia | Mountain Traveler Destinations | Booklet | 2009 | | |
|--------------------------|---|-----------------------------|-------------|---|--------------------|
| West Virginia | Ohio Governors from West Virginia | Newspaper | 1893 | | |
| West Virginia | Old West Virginia maps | Мар | | | |
| West Virginia | Semi Centennial - B & O Railroad exhibit at Wheeling | Newspaper | 1913 | | |
| West Virginia | The Battle at Droop Mountain | Booklet | | | |
| West Virginia | The Great Seal of West Virginia | Brochure | | | |
| West Virginia | The Sinks of Gandy Creek | Booklet | 1969 | x | |
| West Virginia | Travel West Virginia | Manuscript | 1963 | x | |
| West Virginia | Visit Pendleton County [WV] | Brochure | | | |
| West Virginia | Walking Tour of Franklin | Brochure | 2008 | | |
| West Virginia | War Between the States in Pendleton Co. | Brochure | 2004 | | |
| West Virginia | West Virginia Getaway Guide | Book | 1985- 89 | | |
| West Virginia | West Virginia Highway Map | Мар | 1958 | | |
| West Virginia | Hiking in the West Virginia Plains | Booklet | 1976 | х | Dave B. Fuller |
| Western Maryland Railway | "Colossus of the Decapods" | Manuscript | 1983 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | "Pen Mar Special" Sabillasville - Horse Shoe Curve | Photograph | 1900 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | "The General" Civil War Locomotive in Hagerstown | Photograph | 1963 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | "The Growth of a Dream" | Document | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | "The Highlighted History of The Western MD Railway" | Document | 1964 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | "The Roundhouse", Hagerstown Chapter, National Railway Historical Society | Newsletter | 1989 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | "The Western Maryland Railway" | Document | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | "The Western MD Railway" | Document | 1965 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | "Trail Meets Rail" Parade Float | Photograph and Negatives | 1951 | | Mummers' Parade |
| Western Maryland Railway | "Western MD Railway - A Corporate History" | Document | 1985 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | "Western MD Railway Stations South of Cumberland" | Manuscript | 1998 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | "Western MD Railway Story" | Document | | | 1 |

| "Why Western MD forsook this bridge for B & O" | Manuscript | 1980 | | |
|---|--|---|--|---|
| 1000 Mile Tickets | Mixed Material | 1885- 91 | x | |
| 50 Years Ago Today: Blue Mountain Express Crashed | Newspaper | 1965 | | |
| A Railfan's Guide to the Cumberland Area | Brochure | 1983 | | |
| Academy Property Sold | Newspaper | 1913 | | |
| Accident Report - New Berlin Junction, PA | Document | 1952 | | |
| Accident Report - Pinesburg, MD | Document | 1955 | | |
| Accounting Office | Photograph | 1989 | х | |
| | Booklet | | | |
| Agreements - Trainmen & Yardmen | | 1939 | X | |
| Baltimore & Cumberland Railroad | Newspaper | 1892 | | |
| Blast Cleaning Room | Newspaper | | x | |
| Box Car No. 29086 | Newspaper | 1952 | x | |
| Box Car No. 29140 | Newspaper | 1952 | x | |
| Boxear - Gondola (3) | Photograph and Negatives | 1953 | x | |
| Call Book | ХХ | 1946- 47 | x | |
| Combined system Equipment Fleet Roster | Document | 1979 | | |
| Common stock certificate | Document | 1953 | x | |
| Cover photos of Western MD Railway | Manuscript | 1973 | | |
| Crane No. 1671 | Newspaper | 1952 | x | |
| Crossing Signal Antietam and Foundry | Newspaper | | x | |
| Crossing Signal West Franklin St. | Newspaper | | x | |
| Dedication of Western Maryland Engine | Photograph | 1953 | x | |
| Diesel 22 - J.D. Boswell, Engineer | Photograph | 1951 | x | |
| Diesel No. 45 at Sabillasville - Horse Shoe Curve | Photograph | 1963 | | |
| Early Hagerstown Train Station | Photograph and Negatives | | | |
| East End Station - Hagerstown | Photograph | | x | |
| | 1000 Mile Tickets 50 Years Ago Today: Blue Mountain Express Crashed A Railfan's Guide to the Cumberland Area Academy Property Sold Accident Report - New Berlin Junction, PA Accident Report - Pinesburg, MD Accounting Office Agreements - Trainmen & Yardmen Baltimore & Cumberland Railroad Blast Cleaning Room Box Car No. 29086 Box Car No. 29140 Boxear - Gondola (3) Call Book Combined system Equipment Fleet Roster Common stock certificate Cover photos of Western MD Railway Crane No. 1671 Crossing Signal Antietam and Foundry Crossing Signal West Franklin St. Dedication of Western Maryland Engine Diesel 22 - J.D. Boswell, Engineer Diesel No. 45 at Sabillasville - Horse Shoe Curve Early Hagerstown Train Station | "Why Western MD forsook this bridge for B & O" Mixed Material 1000 Mile Tickets Newspaper 50 Years Ago Today: Blue Mountain Express Crashed Newspaper A Railfan's Guide to the Cumberland Area Brochure Academy Property Sold Newspaper Accident Report - New Berlin Junction, PA Document Accident Report - Pinesburg, MD Document Accounting Office Booklet Agreements - Trainmen & Yardmen Booklet Battimore & Cumberland Railroad Newspaper Box Car No. 29086 Newspaper Box Car No. 29140 Newspaper Boxear - Gondola (3) Photograph and Negatives Call Book XX Combined system Equipment Fleet Roster Document Cover photos of Western MD Railway Manuscript Crane No. 1671 Newspaper Crossing Signal Antietam and Foundry Newspaper Dedication of Western Maryland Engine Photograph Diesel 22 - J.D. Boswell, Engineer Photograph Diesel No. 45 at Sabillasville - Horse Shoe Curve Photograph Carly Hagerstown Train Station Photograph | "Why Western MD forsook this bridge for B & O" 1980 1000 Mile Tickets Mixed Material 1885- 91 50 Years Ago Today: Blue Mountain Express Crashed Newspaper 1965 A Railfan's Guide to the Cumberland Area Brochure 1983 Academy Property Sold Newspaper 1913 Accident Report - New Berlin Junction, PA Document 1952 Accident Report - Pinesburg, MD Document 1953 Accounting Office Photograph 1992 Agreements - Trainmen & Yardmen Newspaper 1992 Bast Cleaning Room Newspaper 1952 Box Car No. 29086 Newspaper 1952 Box Car No. 29140 Newspaper 1952 Box Car No. 29140 Newspaper 1953 Call Book XX 1946- 47 Combined system Equipment Fleet Roster Document 1953 Core photos of Western MD Railway Manuscript 1973 Crossing Signal Antietam and Foundry Newspaper 1952 Crossing Signal Antietam and Foundry Newspaper 1953 Diesel No. 45 at Sabillasville - Horse Shoe Curve Photograph | "Why Western MD forsook this bridge for B & O" 1980 1000 Mile Tickets Mixed Material 91 1885- 91 x 50 Years Ago Today: Blue Mountain Express Crashed Newspaper 1983 |

| | | | - | | Y |
|--------------------------|--|------------|---------------|---|------------------------|
| Western Maryland Railway | Eighty Percent of New Extension is Completed | Newspaper | 1905 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Employees of the Freight Department | Newspaper | 1907 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Engine 202 - City Park (2) | Postcard | | х | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Engine at Station | Photograph | 1927 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Engineer Killed in Point of Rocks RR accident | Photograph | 1900s | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Extension of the Western Maryland Railroad (2) | Newspaper | 1870, 1891 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Extension to Cherry Run | Newspaper | 1892 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Freight Bill | Receipt | 1898 | x | Smith Manufacturing |
| Western Maryland Railway | Freight Bill (3) | Document | 1922, 1929 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | F-Unit Number 234 Highfield | Postcard | 1961 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Gas Storage Tanks | Newspaper | | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Gondolas | Newspaper | 1952 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | H.L. Mills Tank Cars | Photograph | 1941 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Hagerstown Passenger Station | Photograph | 1950 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Hagerstown Round House | Document | 2005 | | Zane Cramer |
| Western Maryland Railway | Information on employees | Document | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | J.M. Smith (Joe) Stationmaster - Edgemont | Card | 1940-50 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Last Passenger Train to and from Elkins (10) | Photograph | 1953 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Last Passenger Train to Cumberland (22) | Photograph | 1953 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Last Passenger Train to Cumberland (3) | Slides | 1953 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Last Trip of Conductor James G. Henry | Photograph | 1955 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Liberty Bell Ceremony | Photograph | | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Liberty Bell special Train | Document | 1902 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | List of Western MD Railway presidents (2) | Document | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Locomotive Roster | Document | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Main Line between Washington and Antietam | Newspaper | | x | |

| Western Maryland Railway Main Line West of Yard Office Newspaper 1944 x Western Maryland Railway Matchbook Covers (3) More Material x Image: Covers (3) Western Maryland Railway Mechanical Dept. Officers Christmas Party Negatives 1941 x Western Maryland Railway New No. 1125 Engine Photograph 1944 x Western Maryland Railway New No. 1125 Engine Sildes 1953 x Western Maryland Railway No. 202 Engine Dedication - City Park (6) Sildes 1953 x Western Maryland Railway Number 202 (4-6-2) Baltimore Postograph 1940 x Western Maryland Railway Old Yard Office Newspaper 1973 Image: Cover Cov | | | | | | |
|---|--------------------------|---|----------------|---------|---|-----------|
| Wrestern Maryland Railway Matchbook Covers (3) Negatives 1941 x Western Maryland Railway Mechanical Dept. Officers Christmas Party Negatives 1941 x Western Maryland Railway New No. 1125 Engine Photograph 1944 x Image: Christmas Party Western Maryland Railway No. 202 Engine Dedication - City Park (6) Sildes 1953 x Image: Christmas Party Western Maryland Railway Number 202 (46-2) Baltimore Postcard x Image: Christmas Party Western Maryland Railway Old Yard Office Newspaper 1940 x Image: Christmas Party Western Maryland Railway Opening of the Western Maryland Railroad Newspaper 1950 x Image: Christmas Party Western Maryland Railway Poriginal Corporations and Dates of Construction (2) Map 1937 Image: Christmas Party Western Maryland Railway Passenger Time Tables Brochure 1950 x Image: Christmas Party Western Maryland Railway Railroad Scenes in Hagerstown Photograph and 1974- 1976 Long. Jim Image: Christmas Party 1976- 1676 Long. Jim Western Maryland Railway <td>Western Maryland Railway</td> <td>Main Line West of Yard Office</td> <td>Newspaper</td> <td>1944</td> <td>x</td> <td></td> | Western Maryland Railway | Main Line West of Yard Office | Newspaper | 1944 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway Mechanical Dept. Officers Christmas Party 1941 x Western Maryland Railway New No. 1125 Engine Photograph 1944 x Western Maryland Railway No. 202 Engine Dedication - City Park (8) Sildes 1953 x Western Maryland Railway Number 202 (4-6-2) Baltimore Postcard x Western Maryland Railway Old Yard Office Newspaper 1940 x Western Maryland Railway Opening of the Western Maryland Railroad Newspaper 1973 Image: Comparison of the Western Maryland Railroad Newspaper 1952 x Western Maryland Railway Original Corporations and Dates of Construction (2) Map 1952 x Western Maryland Railway Passenger Time Tables Brochure 1950 x Western Maryland Railway Railroad Scenes in Hagerstown Photograph and Negatives 1974 L Long. Jim Western Maryland Railway Ride a Legend; Scenic Western Maryland Railway Reilroad Scenes in Hagerstown Photograph and Negatives 1986 Image: Legend Scene Scene Maryland Railway Image: Legend Scene Scene City Park and | Western Maryland Railway | Matchbook Covers (3) | Mixed Material | | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway New No. 1125 Engine 1944 x Western Maryland Railway No. 202 Engine Dedication - City Park (6) Slides 1953 x Western Maryland Railway Number 202 (4-6-2) Baltimore Postcard x Image: Comparison of the Compa | Western Maryland Railway | Mechanical Dept. Officers Christmas Party | Negatives | 1941 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway No. 202 Engine Dedication - City Park (6) 1953 x Western Maryland Railway Number 202 (4-6-2) Baltimore Postcard x Western Maryland Railway Old Yard Office Newspaper 1940 x Western Maryland Railway Opening of the Western Maryland Railroad Newspaper 1873 Western Maryland Railway Opriginal Corporations and Dates of Construction (2) Map 1937 Western Maryland Railway Passenger Car No. 827 Newspaper 1950 x Western Maryland Railway Passenger Time Tables Brochure 1960 x Western Maryland Railway Passenger Time Tables Photograph 1940 Western Maryland Railway Railroad Scenes in Hagerstown Photograph and Negatives 1974-76 Long, Jim Western Maryland Railway Ride a Legend; Scenic Western Maryland Railway Brochure 1988 Western Maryland Railway Ride a Legend; Scenic Western Maryland Railway Brochure 1988 Western Maryland Railway Rounchouse (aerial) Document 1930-31 <td>Western Maryland Railway</td> <td>New No. 1125 Engine</td> <td>Photograph</td> <td>1944</td> <td>x</td> <td></td> | Western Maryland Railway | New No. 1125 Engine | Photograph | 1944 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway Number 202 (4-6-2) Baltimore x Western Maryland Railway Old Yard Office Newspaper 1940 x Western Maryland Railway Opening of the Western Maryland Railroad Newspaper 1873 Western Maryland Railway Original Corporations and Dates of Construction (2) Map 1937 Western Maryland Railway Passenger Car No. 827 Newspaper 1952 x Western Maryland Railway Passenger Time Tables Brochure 1950 x Western Maryland Railway Passenger Avenue Station Photograph 1940 Western Maryland Railway Railroad Scenes in Hagerstown Photograph and Negatives 1974-76 Long, Jim Western Maryland Railway Ride a Legend; Scenic Western Maryland Railway Brochure 1988 Western Maryland Railway Ride a Legend; Scenic Western MD Railway Co. Document 1976 Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse (aerial) Photograph c. 1950 x Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse | Western Maryland Railway | No. 202 Engine Dedication - City Park (6) | Slides | 1953 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway Old Yard Office 1940 x Western Maryland Railway Opening of the Western Maryland Railroad Newspaper 1873 Image: Comparison of Comparison of Dates of Construction (2) Western Maryland Railway Original Corporations and Dates of Construction (2) Map 1937 Image: Comparison of Comparison of Construction (2) Western Maryland Railway Passenger Car No. 827 Newspaper 1950 x Image: Comparison of | Western Maryland Railway | Number 202 (4-6-2) Baltimore | Postcard | | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway Opening of the Western Maryland Railroad Map 1873 Western Maryland Railway Original Corporations and Dates of Construction (2) Map 1937 Image: Construction (2) Western Maryland Railway Passenger Car No. 827 Newspaper 1952 x Image: Construction (2) Western Maryland Railway Passenger Time Tables Brochure 1950 x Image: Construction (2) Western Maryland Railway Potomac Avenue Station Photograph 1940 Image: Construction (2) Western Maryland Railway Railroad Scenes in Hagerstown Photograph and Negatives 1974- 76 Image: Construction (2) Western Maryland Railway Railyards and Buildings between City Park and Burhans Photograph and Negatives 1998 Image: Construction (2) Western Maryland Railway Right-Of-Way Abandoned by Western MD Railway Co. Document 1976 Image: Construction (2) Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse (aerial) Construction 1900 Image: Construction (2) X Image: Construction (2) Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse (aerial) Construction 1976 Image: Construction (2) X Image: Construction (2) <td>Western Maryland Railway</td> <td>Old Yard Office</td> <td>Newspaper</td> <td>1940</td> <td>x</td> <td></td> | Western Maryland Railway | Old Yard Office | Newspaper | 1940 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway Original Corporations and Dates of Construction (2) 1937 1937 Western Maryland Railway Passenger Car No. 827 Newspaper 1952 x Western Maryland Railway Passenger Time Tables Brochure 1950 x Western Maryland Railway Passenger Time Tables Photograph 1940 Western Maryland Railway Potomac Avenue Station Photograph 1976- Long. Jim Western Maryland Railway Railroad Scenes in Hagerstown Photograph and Negatives 1976- Long. Jim Western Maryland Railway Ride a Legend: Scenic Western Maryland Railway Brochure 1988 Western Maryland Railway Ride a Legend: Scenic Western MD Railway Brochure 1976 Western Maryland Railway Right-Of-Way Abandoned by Western MD Railway Document 1976 Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse (aerial) Photograph c. 1950 x Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse Special Railroad Trip to Gettysburg, Cumberland Document 1990- 1990- Western Maryland | Western Maryland Railway | Opening of the Western Maryland Railroad | Newspaper | 1873 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway Passenger Car No. 827 1952 x Western Maryland Railway Passenger Time Tables Brochure 1950 x Western Maryland Railway Potomac Avenue Station Photograph 1940 Image: Car No. 827 Western Maryland Railway Potomac Avenue Station Photograph 1940 Image: Car No. 827 Western Maryland Railway Railroad Scenes in Hagerstown Photograph and Byeatives 1974-76 Image: Car No. 827 Western Maryland Railway Railroad Scenes in Hagerstown Photograph and Byeatives 1988 Image: Car No. 827 Western Maryland Railway Railroad Scenes in Hagerstown Photograph and Byeatives 1988 Image: Car No. 827 Western Maryland Railway Railroad Scenes in Hagerstown Park and Burhane Photograph and Byeatives 1988 Image: Car No. 827 Western Maryland Railway Ride a Legend; Scenic Western Maryland Railway Co. Hancock, Cumberland Document 1976 Image: Car No. 827 Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse (aerial) Photograph c. 1950 x Image: Car No. 827 Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse Special Railroad Trip to Gettysburg, Cumberland Document 1990 | Western Maryland Railway | Original Corporations and Dates of Construction (2) | Мар | 1937 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway Passenger Time Tables 1950 x Western Maryland Railway Potomac Avenue Station Photograph 1940 Image: Constraint of the station | Western Maryland Railway | Passenger Car No. 827 | Newspaper | 1952 | х | |
| Western Maryland Railway Potomac Avenue Station 1940 1940 Western Maryland Railway Railroad Scenes in Hagerstown Photograph and Negatives 1974- 76 Long, Jim Western Maryland Railway Railyards and Buildings between City Park and Burhans Btvd. Photograph and Negatives 1988 Long, Jim Western Maryland Railway Ride a Legend; Scenic Western Maryland Railway Brochure Image: Comparison of the c | Western Maryland Railway | Passenger Time Tables | Brochure | 1950 | x | |
| Western Maryland RailwayRailroad Scenes in HagerstownNegatives1974Long, JimWestern Maryland RailwayRailyards and Buildings between City Park and Burhans Blvd.Photograph and Negatives19881988Western Maryland RailwayRide a Legend; Scenic Western Maryland RailwayBrochure19881Western Maryland RailwayRight-Of-Way Abandoned by Western MD Railway Co. Hancock, CumberlandDocument19761Western Maryland RailwayRoundhouse (aerial)Photographc. 1950x1Western Maryland RailwayRoundhouse Special Railroad Trip to Gettysburg, CumberlandDocument1990- 9111Western Maryland RailwayRules - Airbrakes, Signals, Headlights EtcBooklet1936X1Western Maryland RailwaySafety RulesSafety RulesBooklet1934X1Western Maryland RailwaySafety RulesSafety RulesPotcard1941x1Western Maryland RailwayScene on the Western Maryland Railway (4)Postcard1951x1 | Western Maryland Railway | Potomac Avenue Station | Photograph | 1940 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway Nagatives and Duildings between City Park and Duillans Negatives 1988 Western Maryland Railway Ride a Legend; Scenic Western Maryland Railway Brochure Brochure Western Maryland Railway Right-Of-Way Abandoned by Western MD Railway Co Document 1976 Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse (aerial) Photograph c. 1950 x Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse Special Railroad Trip to Gettysburg, Cumberland Document 1990-91 2 Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse Special Railroad Trip to Gettysburg, Cumberland Document 1990-91 2 Western Maryland Railway Rules - Airbrakes, Signals, Headlights Etc Booklet 1934 X Western Maryland Railway Safety Rules Safety Rules 1934 X Western Maryland Railway Savings Bonds Systematic Savings Plan Booklet 1941 x Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway (4) Postcard 1951 x | Western Maryland Railway | Railroad Scenes in Hagerstown | | | | Long, Jim |
| Western Maryland Railway Ride a Legend; Scenic Western Maryland Railway Document 1976 Western Maryland Railway Right-Of-Way Abandoned by Western MD Railway Co Document 1976 Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse (aerial) Photograph c. 1950 x Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse Special Railroad Trip to Gettysburg, Cumberland Document 1990- 91 1990- 91 Western Maryland Railway Roules - Airbrakes, Signals, Headlights Etc Booklet 1936 X Western Maryland Railway Safety Rules Safety Rules Booklet 1934 X Western Maryland Railway Safety Rules Safety Rules 1934 X Western Maryland Railway Safety Rules Safety Rules 1934 X Western Maryland Railway Sarings Bonds Systematic Savings Plan Booklet 1941 x Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway Postcard x 1 Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway (4) Postcard 1951 x | Western Maryland Railway | | | 1988 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway Right-Of-way Abarboned by Western MiD Railway Co 1976 Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse (aerial) Photograph c. 1950 x Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse Special Railroad Trip to Gettysburg, Cumberland Document 1990- 91 1990- 91 Western Maryland Railway Rules - Airbrakes, Signals, Headlights Etc Booklet 1936 X Western Maryland Railway Safety Rules Booklet 1934 X Western Maryland Railway Safety Rules Booklet 1934 X Western Maryland Railway Safety Rules Booklet 1941 x Western Maryland Railway Sacene on the Western Maryland Railway Postcard x 1951 x | Western Maryland Railway | Ride a Legend; Scenic Western Maryland Railway | Brochure | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse (aerial) C. 1950 x Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse Special Railroad Trip to Gettysburg, Cumberland Document 1990- 91 1990- 91 Western Maryland Railway Rules - Airbrakes, Signals, Headlights Etc Booklet 1936 X Western Maryland Railway Safety Rules Booklet 1934 X Western Maryland Railway Safety Rules Booklet 1934 X Western Maryland Railway Safety Rules Booklet 1941 x Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway Postcard x 1951 x | Western Maryland Railway | | Document | 1976 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway Roundhouse Special Railroad Trip to Gettysburg, Cumberland 1990- 91 11990- 91 Western Maryland Railway Rules - Airbrakes, Signals, Headlights Etc Booklet 1936 X Western Maryland Railway Safety Rules Booklet 1934 X Western Maryland Railway Safety Rules Booklet 1934 X Western Maryland Railway Savings Bonds Systematic Savings Plan Booklet 1941 x Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway Postcard x X Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway (4) Postcard 1951 x | Western Maryland Railway | Roundhouse (aerial) | Photograph | c. 1950 | x | |
| Western Maryland RailwayRules - Airbrakes, Signals, Headlights Etc1936XWestern Maryland RailwaySafety RulesBooklet1934XWestern Maryland RailwaySavings Bonds Systematic Savings PlanBooklet1941xWestern Maryland RailwayScene on the Western Maryland RailwayPostcardxIWestern Maryland RailwayScene on the Western Maryland Railway (4)Postcard1951x | Western Maryland Railway | | Document | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway Rules - Airbrakes, Signals, Headlights Etc 1936 Western Maryland Railway Safety Rules Booklet 1934 Western Maryland Railway Savings Bonds Systematic Savings Plan Booklet 1941 x Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway Postcard x 1951 x | | | Booklet | | v | |
| Western Maryland RailwaySafety Rules1934XWestern Maryland RailwaySavings Bonds Systematic Savings PlanBooklet1941xWestern Maryland RailwayScene on the Western Maryland RailwayPostcardxXWestern Maryland RailwayScene on the Western Maryland Railway (4)Postcard1951x | Western Maryland Railway | Rules - Airbrakes, Signals, Headlights Etc | - | 1936 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway Savings Bonds Systematic Savings Plan Booklet 1941 x Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway Postcard x Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway Postcard x Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway (4) Postcard 1951 x | | | BOOKIEt | | х | |
| Western Maryland Railway Savings Bonds Systematic Savings Plan 1941 x Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway Postcard x Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway (4) Postcard 1951 x | Western Maryland Railway | Safety Rules | Booklet | 1934 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway x Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway (4) Postcard 1951 x | Western Maryland Railway | Savings Bonds Systematic Savings Plan | | 1941 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway Scene on the Western Maryland Railway (4) 1951 x | Western Maryland Railway | Scene on the Western Maryland Railway | FUSICATO | | x | |
| Negatives | Western Maryland Railway | Scene on the Western Maryland Railway (4) | Postcard | 1951 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway Simulated Fire 1950 | Western Maryland Railway | Simulated Fire | Negatives | 1950 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway Station & Freight Slides 1952 x | Western Maryland Railway | Station & Freight | Slides | 1952 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway Steam 1410 - J.D. Boswell, Engineer Photograph 1943 x | Western Maryland Railway | Steam 1410 - J.D. Boswell, Engineer | Photograph | 1943 | x | |

| Western Maryland Railway | Steam 205 | Photograph | 1941 | | |
|--------------------------|--|-----------------------------|------|---|-----------|
| Western Maryland Railway | Steam 206 - Diesel 65 - Reading Steam 3002 | Photograph | 1952 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Steam 734 - J.D. Boswell, Engineer | Photograph | 1949 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Steam Locomotive No. 1201 | Newspaper | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Steam Locomotive No. 1206 | Newspaper | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Stock Certificate | Document | 1966 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Straight Bill of Lading (2) | Document | 1915 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | The Cumberland Extension - Western MD Railway Company | Magazine Article | 1970 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | The Story of the Western MD Railway | Booklet | 1974 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | The Western MD Railway Line from Hagerstown to Hancock and Cumberland | Document | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Train Car identifications | Document | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Train Order Office | Newspaper | 1944 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Train with workers (steam engine) | Photograph | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Train Wreck, 1912 (Pen Mar?) (3) | Photograph | 1912 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Troop Passenger Train - J.D. Boswell, Engineer | Photograph | 1943 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Two new roads on the Wabash | Newspaper | 1906 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Various photos of Western MD Railway | Photograph | 1941 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Various photos of Western MD Railway | Photograph | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | W.M.R.R. at Williamsport | Photograph | 1944 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Walnut Street next to Western Maryland Railroad | Photograph | 1944 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | West Hump Yard | Newspaper | 1940 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Western Maryland Railway Freight Station | Photograph | 1965 | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Western Maryland Railway menu | Document | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Western MD F-Units | Manuscript | 1979 | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Western MD Railway | Photograph and Negatives | | | Long, Jim |
| Western Maryland Railway | Western MD Railway 1st Class Ticket | Mixed Material | 1876 | x | |

| | 1 | | | | | · |
|--------------------------|---|------------------|-------------|------|---|--------------|
| Western Maryland Railway | Western MD Railway ad | Document | 1887 | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Western MD Railway Co. Safety Rules (2) | Booklet | 1943 | | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Western MD Railway Co. Safety Rules (2) | Booklet | 1950 | | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Western MD Railway Historical Society Calendar | Calendar | 1979 | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Western MD Railway marks a century of serving Hagerstown | Document | | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Western MD Railway showing new ballast | Negatives | 1943 | | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Western MD Station Center | Brochure | 1988 | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Western MD Yard Office; Trainmen Crew Quarters | Negatives | | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Wreck (5) | Photograph | | | | |
| Western Maryland Railway | YD Office | Newspaper | 1943 | | x | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Timetable No. 1 | Booklet | | 1973 | х | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Timetable No. 3 | Booklet | | 1968 | х | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Train Wreck at Hancock | Photograph | | 1938 | х | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Wreck at Hancock | Postcard | 1911 | | х | |
| Western Maryland Railway | Collision on High Bridge | Photograph | 1915 | | х | |
| Weverton, MD | Weverton Goes Dry | Newspaper | | 1916 | | |
| Weverton, MD | "The Legend of the Potomac", poem | Document | | 1010 | | |
| Weverton, MD | "Weverton" from Towpath guide to the C & O Canal | Magazine Article | | | | C & O Canal |
| Weverton, MD | 1st Boom Town I State | Newspaper | 1924 | | | |
| Weverton, MD | Aerial View, Weverton (2) | Photograph | 1992 | | | |
| Weverton, MD | Bell's Addition to Weverton Plat | Document | 1882 | | | |
| Weverton, MD | Bus Over | Newspaper | | | | |
| Weverton, MD | Bus Overturns | Newspaper | 1932 | | | Clear Spring |
| Weverton, MD | Church Book of Evangelical Lutheran Church at Weverton | Document | 1848- 96 | | | Civil War |
| Weverton, MD | Directors - Weverton Manufacturing Company | Newspaper | 1849 | | | |
| Weverton, MD | History of the City of Weverton | Document | | | | |

| Hamilton |
|----------|
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |

| Wildlife | Snakes of Maryland | Book | 1936 | x | |
|------------------------|---|------------------|------|---|-----------------------|
| Wildlife | Some Common Birds of Maryland | Booklet | 1960 | x | |
| Wildlife | The Common Fishes of Maryland | Booklet | 1950 | x | |
| Wildlife | The Hunter in Conservation | Booklet | 1995 | | |
| Wildlife | Venomous Snakes in Maryland | Brochure | | | |
| Wildlife | Wildlife in MD | Booklet | | | |
| Wildlife | Some Birds of Maryland | Book | 1929 | х | T. Gilbert Pearson |
| Will Records | George Keller - deceased | Document | 1835 | x | |
| Will Records | Will of Henry Buhrman (Poorman) St. | Document | 1838 | | |
| Williams Ferry | Land patent with survey drawings | Document | 1797 | | |
| Williams Ferry | Land patents | Document | | | |
| Williams Ferry | MD Fords | Magazine Article | | | Civil War |
| Williams Ferry | Papers on establishment of Presbyterian Meeting House by | Document | 1737 | | |
| Williams Ferry | Rev. Williams Western MD and Virginia showing William's Ferry (early map) | Мар | | | |
| Williams Ferry | William Shirrell, Sr. | Document | | | |
| Williams, Otho Holland | "A Condensed Biography and History of Gen. O.H. Williams" | Document | 1971 | | |
| Williams, Otho Holland | "Sketch of the Life and Services of General Otho Holland Williams | Document | 1851 | | |
| Williams, Otho Holland | Colonel Elie Williams obit | Newspaper | 1822 | | |
| Williams, Otho Holland | Dedication of marker at Williamsport's founder's grave | Newspaper | 1963 | | |
| Williams, Otho Holland | Descendants of Joseph and Prudence Williams | Newspaper | | | |
| Williams, Otho Holland | General O. H. Williams (painting) | Mixed Material | | | |
| Williams, Otho Holland | General Otho Holland Williams | Magazine Article | 1964 | | |
| Williams, Otho Holland | Grave Site | Photograph | | | |
| Williams, Otho Holland | Introduction to The Lost diary of Mary Emma Williams | Document | 1996 | | |
| Williams, Otho Holland | Jacob Israel, land patents (The Monongalia Story) | Magazine Article | 1974 | | |
| Williams, Otho Holland | Letter to Alexander Hamilton from O.H.Williams | Letter | 1790 | | |
| | | I | 1 | | 1 |

| Williams, Otho Holland | Lt. Joseph Israel, Naval Hero 1804 | Booklet | 1977 | | |
|----------------------------|--|------------------|------|---|------------|
| Williams, Otho Holland | New Gaol - American Revolution | Document | 2005 | | |
| Williams, Otho Holland | Painting of Colonel Elie Williams | Magazine Article | 1969 | | |
| Williams, Otho Holland | Patriotic and Civil Service of Colonel Elie Williams 1750- 1822 (2) | Document | | | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Address by T.J.C. Williams at Panama - Pacific Expo | Booklet | 1915 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Cora Martin Maddox Williams | Photograph | | | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Entrance card for reception at MD State Building | Card | | х | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Invitation Banquet, Jackson Day National Democratic Celebration Committee | Document | 1911 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Invitation to reception for Gov. and Mrs. Phillips Goldsborough | Card | 1915 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Invitation to St. Louis World's Fair Reception for Gov. Warfield | Document | 1904 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Invitation to White House Dinner, President and Mrs. Taft | Card | | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Judgeship of Williams | Newspaper | | | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter form Harry J.E.Thomas of Sharpsburg | Letter | 1915 | x | Sharpsburg |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from Alvey [John F.?] | Letter | 1895 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from ?R.H. Alvey? John F.? | Letter | 1905 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from A.S. Abell, Baltimore sun publisher | Letter | 1906 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from Attorney regarding reappointment to Judgeship | Letter | 1912 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from Bishop of MD to MD Governor | Letter | 1912 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from Calvin Coolidge, President of the U.S. | Letter | 1923 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from Chief Justice of the U.S. | Letter | 1913 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from Confederate memorial Association of Washington Co. | Letter | 1918 | x | Civil War |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from Dr. Charles Fiske | Letter | 1912 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from Edward S. Delaplaine on Frederick Co. reprint | Letter | 1967 | | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from Henry Cabot Lodge, U.S. Senator | Letter | 1915 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from House of the good Shepherd, Baltimore, MD | Letter | 1918 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from John Murray, Bishop of MD | Letter | 1915 | x | |

| | 1 | 1- | 1 | | ì |
|----------------------------|---|------------|---------------|----------|--------------------------|
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from MD Governor Goldsborough | Letter | 1916 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from members of Vestry of Church of St. Michael and the Angels | Letter | 1916 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from New York City Mayor | Letter | 1910 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from Philip Cook | Letter | | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from Rear Admiral Henry Williams | Letter | | х | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from Thomas Kelly, National Livestock Commission Company | Letter | 1907 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter from William Stanway?? John F.?? | Letter | 1923 | х | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letter of reappointment to Judgeship | Letter | 1914 | х | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letters from Warfield ??? | Letter | 1907 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letters from J. Spangler Kieffer, Pastor, Zion Reformed Church | Letter | 1912, 1918 | x | Zion Reformed Church |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Letters from Theodore Roosevelt | Letter | 1911 | | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | MD Day Ceremonies, Festival Hall | Card | | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | MD State Commission members | Card | | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Notes on the Ancestry and Public Activities of T.J.C. Williams | Document | | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Rear Admiral Henry Williams | Photograph | | | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | T.J.C. Williams autobiography + photos of church and Chew cemetery | Booklet | 1934 | х | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Various letters of endorsement for T.J.C. Williams as Judge of Juvenile Court | Letter | 1922 | x | |
| Williams, Thomas John Chew | Williams to Quit Post in Juvenile Court | Newspaper | 1929 | x | |
| Williamsport Photographs | Conococheague | Postcard | 1908 | x | |
| Williamsport Photographs | Full Box | xx | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Where Washington Stopped | Newspaper | 1899 | | Victor Cushwa |
| Williamsport, MD | Berm Parapet Collapses | Document | 1920 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Centennial Observer and C & O Canal Chronicle | Newspaper | 1962 | <u> </u> | George "Hooper" Wolfe |
| Williamsport, MD | Doubleday Hill | Document | 2002 | | Amber Stotelmyer |
| Williamsport, MD | Federal City Proposal | Document | 1790 | | Otho Holland Williams |
| Williamsport, MD | Guns on Battery Hill | Newspaper | 1897 | | |

| | | | | | ~ |
|------------------|--|------------|------|---|------------------|
| Williamsport, MD | Hooper Wolfe | Photograph | 1979 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Letter from Union Soldier (copy) | Letter | 1861 | | John B. Noyes |
| Williamsport, MD | Lift Bridge | Photograph | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Lift Bridge & Power Plant | XX | | | Potomac Edison |
| Williamsport, MD | Lock 44 | Photograph | 2001 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Lutheran Church Records | Letter | 1878 | | J. B. Keller |
| Williamsport, MD | On the Direct Road to the South | Booklet | | Х | |
| Williamsport, MD | Pike to Open Soon | Newspaper | 1898 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Potomac River Bridge Crash | Photograph | 1908 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Rules for the US Ferry | Document | 1862 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Statement of St. Clair Lancaster | Document | 1862 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | The Homewood Fireside | Booklet | 1961 | x | Reformed Church |
| Williamsport, MD | United Methodist Church | Booklet | 1976 | х | |
| Williamsport, MD | Wagoners' Fight | Newspaper | 1995 | | Civil War |
| Williamsport, MD | "A Historical Memorabilia" by George "Hooper" Wolfe | Booklet | | | C & O Canal |
| Williamsport, MD | "Early Days of the Wild West" by William Alexander Miller | Booklet | 1943 | | Civil War |
| Williamsport, MD | "How to Turn a Town dump into a Beauty spot" | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | "Imboden and the Wagon Train of the wounded" - author's signature | Manuscript | 1999 | | Civil War |
| Williamsport, MD | "Nassau, Cuba, Mexico" by Zane Grey (2) | Booklet | 1976 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | "Rivertown Memories" | Newsletter | 1996 | | ww ii |
| Williamsport, MD | "The Rockville Tragedy" | Newspaper | 1994 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | "Williamsport, Maryland" + photos | Document | | | Civil War |
| Williamsport, MD | 47th Volunteer Firemen's Convention | Booklet | 1948 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | A Small Town with a Long History (Melvin Kaplan) | Newspaper | 1982 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Aerial View of Hagerstown Water Pumping Station | Photograph | 1936 | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Williamsport, MD | Aerial View of Williamsport | Photograph | 1952 | | |

| | • | | | | |
|------------------|--|------------|---------------|---|----------------------------|
| Williamsport, MD | Aerial View of Williamsport Bridge during Flood | Photograph | 1936 | x | Fairchild |
| Williamsport, MD | Aerial View of Williamsport during flood | Photograph | 1936 | x | Fairchild |
| Williamsport, MD | Aerial View of Williamsport, Potomac Edison plant | Photograph | 1962 | | Potomac Edison |
| Williamsport, MD | Annual report Washington Co. National Bank | Booklet | 1990. 1993 | х | |
| Williamsport, MD | Aqueduct boat accident | Photograph | 1920 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Autograph - Dewitt Clinton Rench (copy) | Document | 1856 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Autograph (copy) of J. William Towson (CSA) | Document | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Battery Hill photo on calendar | Brochure | 1955 | | Civil War |
| Williamsport, MD | Bones Found Deep Under Williamsport Church (Civil War) | Newspaper | 1908 | | Civil War |
| Williamsport, MD | Bridge Collapse | Photograph | | х | |
| Williamsport, MD | Bridge Widening - Walt Keeper photos | Photograph | 1979 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Building Williamsport High School (5) | Photograph | 1920s | х | |
| Williamsport, MD | Byron Property - Williamsport Retirement Home | Photograph | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Byron Tanneries Promotional material | Booklet | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Byron Tannery Polo Field | Photograph | 1933 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | C & O Canal | Postcard | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | C & O Canal Chronicle | Newsletter | 1962- 63 | | C & O Canal; Civil War |
| Williamsport, MD | Calvert Colonials - Cushwa Brick | Booklet | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Canal & River from Doubleday Hill | Postcard | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Canal and Aqueduct | Postcard | 1908 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Canal Locktender Harvey Brandt | Newspaper | 1985 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Catholic Fair opens auspiciously | Newspaper | 1907 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Chas. H. Gussler Dead - fourth in bridge crash | Newspaper | 1908 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Chas. S. Charlton | Document | | x | Carriages, Wagons, etc. |
| Williamsport, MD | Civil War Centennial, Williamsport Day (3) | Document | 1962 | | Civil War |
| Williamsport, MD | Civil War Record of Matthew Thomas McClannahan | Document | | | Civil War |

| Williamsport, MD | Class of 1942, 50th Reunion | Booklet | 1992 | | |
|------------------|--|------------|------|---|------------------|
| Williamsport, MD | Come See Williamsport, MD tourism | Brochure | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Conococheague | Postcard | 1908 | х | |
| Williamsport, MD | Conococheague Bridge | Postcard | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Conococheague Bridge | Postcard | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Conococheague Creek Bridge at Conomac Park | Postcard | 1930 | х | |
| Williamsport, MD | Conomac Park during flood | Photograph | 1936 | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Williamsport, MD | Corner Artizan and East Potomac (2) | Photograph | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Cushwa Basin | Photograph | 1924 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Cushwa Basin (Charles Payne photo) (2) | Photograph | 2004 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Cushwa Coal Yard and Miller Bros. Lumber Yards | Postcard | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Cushwa Coal Yard and Miller Bros. Lumber Yards | Postcard | | х | |
| Williamsport, MD | Dedication of Memorial Library, Municipal Building and Recreation Center | Document | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Dedication of Washington and Berkeley Co. Bridge | Photograph | 1909 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Doubleday Hill | Postcard | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Doubleday Hill | Postcard | | х | |
| Williamsport, MD | Dr. Flemming Hospital; Former home of W.D. Byron | Photograph | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Dream City on the Potomac | Newspaper | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Federal City Site | Мар | | | Francis Deakins |
| Williamsport, MD | Ferry | Photograph | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Fire Company Drill Team | Photograph | | х | |
| Williamsport, MD | Flood - Cushwa Basin | Photograph | 1936 | x | Kelley Photo |
| Williamsport, MD | Flood pictures | Photograph | 1889 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Flood pictures | Photograph | 1936 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Friend Memorial Dedication (2) | Document | 1950 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | G.A. Miller Lumber Co. | Photograph | 1958 | x | |

| | 1 | | | | ń |
|------------------|---|--------------|------|---|-------------|
| Williamsport, MD | George "Hooper" Wolfe | Compact Disk | | | C & O Canal |
| Williamsport, MD | George W. (Hooper) Wolfe dies | Newspaper | 1983 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Glossary of Tanning and Leather Term - W.D. Byron & Sons | Booklet | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Handwritten copies from newspaper - Potomac River Bridge | Newspaper | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Handwritten copies from newspaper - Potomac River Bridge | Newspaper | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | High Water - Cushwa Basin | Photograph | 1897 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Historic C & O Canal | Postcard | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | History of the White House at Williamsport | Newspaper | 1899 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Hometown Newsletter for Servicemen | Newspaper | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Houses on Artizan Street | Photograph | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | I made all three boats in 1930 (Joseph D. Grove) | Postcard | 1954 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Interior of Washington County National Bank (2 views) | Postcard | 1919 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Iron Bridge - Kemp's Mill Rd. | Photograph | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Job Directory, Williamsport High graduates | Booklet | 1959 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | John Tice Canal Boat #18 | Photograph | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Judge Stake home | Photograph | 1965 | | Long, Jim |
| Williamsport, MD | Letter written at Williamsport, July 7, 1863 by soldier | Letter | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Williamsport, MD | Lime Company (6) | Photograph | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Map of Williamsport | Мар | 1876 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Minnie Wolfe obituary | Newspaper | 1968 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Minutes on Establishment of Williamsport Memorial Library | Document | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Multi-copies 1936 Flood and P.E. Power Plant | Photograph | 1936 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Ninth Annual (Douglas) Towpath Walk and Banquet | Document | 1963 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Old Steffey House | Photograph | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Old Steffey House (2) | Brochure | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Photo of Williamsport's 1st fire company | Newspaper | 1957 | | |

| | 1 | | | 2 |
|--|---|---|--|--|
| Plat of Williamsport, MD | Мар | 1892 | | |
| Poem about Rockville Tragedy | Document | | | |
| Polo Match Crowd | Photograph | 1933 | x | |
| Potomac River and C & O Canal | Postcard | 1908 | x | |
| Potomac River from Doubleday Hill | Postcard | | x | |
| Power Plant | Photograph | | x | Potomac Edison |
| Refrigerator magnet, Town Museum of Williamsport + wooden button | Mixed Material | | | Civil War |
| Reproductions of C & O Canal Company Notes | Document | | | Civil War |
| Riverfront Park constructed | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| Route 11 Bridge | Photograph | 1958 | x | |
| Springfield Farm near Williamsport | Newspaper | 1944 | | |
| Springfield House | Photograph | | | |
| Steffey & Findlay | Card | 1901 | x | Georges Creek Coal |
| Steffey & Findlay | Receipt | 1902 | x | Smith Manufacturing |
| Steffey & Findlay | Letter | 1902 | x | Georges Creek Coal |
| Steffey & Findlay Buildings | Photograph | 1901 | | |
| Students killed in railroad crash in Rockville, MD, 1935 | Newspaper | 1995 | | |
| Tannery | Photograph | 1903 | x | |
| Teenager's Club | Newspaper | 1952 | | |
| The Aqueduct | Document | | | |
| The Broadcaster | Document | 1928 | x | |
| The Broadcaster, Williamsport High School | Document | 1937 | x | |
| The Byron Story | Booklet | | | |
| The Potomac Fish & Game club, Inc. 50th Anniversary | Booklet | 1985 | | |
| The Rebels at Williamsport by Steve French | Manuscript | 2002 | | |
| The Steffey House | Photograph | 1965 | | Long, Jim |
| | Poem about Rockville Tragedy Polo Match Crowd Potomac River and C & O Canal Potomac River from Doubleday Hill Power Plant Refrigerator magnet, Town Museum of Williamsport + wooden button Reproductions of C & O Canal Company Notes Riverfront Park constructed Route 11 Bridge Springfield Farm near Williamsport Springfield House Steffey & Findlay Steffey & Findlay Steffey & Findlay Steffey & Findlay Steffey & Findlay Buildings Students killed in railroad crash in Rockville, MD, 1935 Tannery Teenager's Club The Aqueduct The Broadcaster The Broadcaster, Williamsport High School The Byron Story The Rebels at Williamsport by Steve French | Poem about Rockville Tragedy Document Polo Match Crowd Photograph Potomac River and C & O Canal Postcard Potomac River from Doubleday Hill Postcard Power Plant Photograph Refrigerator magnet, Town Museum of Williamsport + wooden button Mixed Material Reproductions of C & O Canal Company Notes Document Riverfront Park constructed Newspaper Route 11 Bridge Photograph Springfield Farm near Williamsport Newspaper Springfield House Card Steffey & Findlay Letter Steffey & Findlay Letter Steffey & Findlay Buildings Newspaper Students killed in railroad crash in Rockville, MD, 1935 Newspaper Tannery Photograph The Aqueduct Document The Broadcaster Document The Broadcaster, Williamsport High School Document The Ryon Story Booklet The Robels at Williamsport by Steve French Manuscript | Plat of Williamsport, MD1892Poem about Rockville TragedyDocument1893Polo Match CrowdPhotograph1933Potomac River and C & O CanalPostcard1908Potomac River from Doubleday HillPostcard1908Power PlantPhotographImmediate State | Plat of Williamsport, MD 1892 Poem about Rockville Tragedy Document Image: state sta |

| | • | | | | |
|------------------|--|------------|---------|---|-----------------|
| Williamsport, MD | the Williamsport High School Blue Band in Florida | Brochure | 1979 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Toll Booth | Photograph | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Toll House - Potomac River (Route 11) Bridge | Photograph | 1953 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Tollgate House in West Virginia looking toward Williamsport | Photograph | | | Long, Jim |
| Williamsport, MD | Tourism Brochure (3) | Brochure | | | Civil War |
| Williamsport, MD | Toward Cushwa Basin - Potomac St. | Photograph | 1953 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Town dump Moved 20 Years Ago | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Town Minutes 1824-1841 | Document | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Transcribed letter from Prisoners' Camp, Fort Delaware | Booklet | 1863 | | Civil War |
| Williamsport, MD | Trolley Building | Photograph | 1901 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | V.C. & Sons - 100th Anniversary of Victor Cushwa & Sons | Booklet | 1972 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Victor Cushwa and Sons | Newspaper | 1953 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | View from Williamsport, part of Tannery Canning Company | Postcard | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Washington Co. National Bank | Postcard | 1923 | x | Hagerstown Bank |
| Williamsport, MD | Washington Co.'s Indian Heritage | Document | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Washington's Birthday Tribute Speech by Senator Victor Cushwa | Document | 1982 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Watkins Ferry | Document | | | Warriors Path |
| Williamsport, MD | William O. Douglas in Williamsport | Photograph | 1954 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williams' Ferry | Newspaper | 1970 | | Civil War |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport - Hagerstown Stampless Cover | Letter | 1853 | x | Elie Beatty |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport (aerial) | Photograph | c. 1950 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport and Vicinity Reminiscences, Williamsport Chamber of Commerce | Booklet | 1933 | x | Civil War |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport Bridge sold to State of MD | Newspaper | 1953 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport C & O Canal Company Officers | Newspaper | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport C & O Canal, Historical Trail | Booklet | | | C & O Canal |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport Canning company sign and products | Photograph | | x | |

| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport during flood | Photograph | | x | Kelley, Frank J. |
|--------------------------|--|------------|-------------|---|-----------------------|
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport Fire Department | Booklet | 1978 | х | Golden Anniversary |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport flood | Photograph | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport form Doubleday Hill | Postcard | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport High School Blue Band programs | Document | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport High School commencement announcement | Card | 1919 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport Information Guide | Brochure | 1993- 94 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport Junior High School | Newsletter | 1956 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport keeps canal-town feel | Newspaper | 1996 | | C & O Canal |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport Land Record has Founder's Signature | Newspaper | 1962 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport Lock 44 | Photograph | 1901 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport power plant | Photograph | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport Re-Discovers Old School Bell | Newspaper | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport Street Scenes (9) | Photograph | | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport Students killed; "The Rockville Tragedy", 1935 | Newspaper | 1975 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport town founder | Newspaper | 1980 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport Volunteer Fire Co. Inc.; Volunteer Firemen's Convention | Document | 1948 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport, MD: Site for U.S. Capital; tourism brochure | Brochure | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport, Washington Co., MD: On the Direct Road to the South | Booklet | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport: 200 Years, Welcome to a Town of History | Brochure | 1987 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Williamsport: Caught in the Middle of War | Newspaper | 2000 | | |
| Williamsport, MD | Woodland, home of Judge John Buchanan | Newspaper | | | |
| Williamsport, MD | World War I Memorial - Potomac St. | Photograph | 1953 | x | |
| Williamsport, MD | World War I Memorial on Potomac St. (2) | Photograph | | | |
| Williamsport Photographs | Bridge from rowboat | Photograph | 1936 | x | Flood |
| Williamsport Photographs | Keystone Limestone Co. | Photograph | | x | |

| Williamsport Photographs | Tom Thumb Wedding | Photograph | 1920 (?) | x |
|--------------------------|---|------------------|----------|---|
| Wilson | Row's Amusement Park | Postcard | | x |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Bridge & Buildings | Photograph | | |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | "Bridges: Our Legacy in Stone" | Booklet | 1965 | |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Bridge Tour, Historical Advisory Committee | Document | 1975 | |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Conococheage Turnpike Company articles of agreement with Hagerstown | Document | 1818 | |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Description of Wilson Bridge | Document | | |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | National Register of Historic Places nomination for 22 stone arch bridges | Letter | 1975 | |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Obituary of Dolly Corine Garrett | Newspaper | 1932 | |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Pioneer American Society Newsletter "National Road Bridge is Crumbling" | Manuscript | 1982 | |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Race Track at Rowe's Park | Photograph | 1951 | x |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Request for temporary roadway connection | Letter | 1972 | |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Rowe's Park | Photograph | 1961 | x |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Wilson Bridge | Photograph | 1979 | |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Wilson Bridge - Row's Park | Postcard | 1922 | x |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Wilson School, National Register of Historic Places nomination | Document | 1990 | |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Wilson Store Front (3) | Photograph | | |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Wilson Village-West | Photograph | | x |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Wilson's Bridge and row Park | Photograph | 1929 | x |
| Wilson & Wilson Bridge | Wilson's Bridge, National Register of Historic Places nomination | Document | 1982 | |
| Wilson, William O. | "A Delaware man sees black Medal of Honor winners enshrined" | Newspaper | | |
| Wilson, William O. | "Blacks who served in the cavalry and infantry" | Magazine Article | 1987 | |
| Wilson, William O. | "Forty Miles A Day On Beans and Hay", Little Bighorn | Magazine Article | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Account of battle in 1890 | Magazine Article | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Black Medal of Honor Winners 1870-1890 | Magazine Article | 1974 | |
| Wilson, William O. | Buffalo Soldiers and the Medal of Honor 1870-1898 | Magazine Article | 1998 | |

| | | | · · · · · · | | |
|----------------------|---|------------------|-------------|---|--|
| Wilson, William O. | Clay Beauford, Medal of Honor recipient | Letter | | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Death certificate | Document | 1928 | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Excerpts on Wilson's service; Medal of Honor Historical Society | Newsletter | 1994 | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Excerpts on Wilson's service; The Medal of Honor of the U.S. Army | Magazine Article | | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Hagerstown's Buffalo Soldier | Newspaper | 1997 | | |
| Wilson, William O. | James, Jones, grandson of Wilson | Newspaper | | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Memorial Day tribute | Document | 1998 | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Memorial marker dedicated to Wilson | Newspaper | 1988 | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Minutes of meeting; Wilson's gravesite | Document | 1998 | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Nomination Papers for Wilson | Document | 1891 | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Pentagon Observance of African American History Month | Document | 1997 | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Rose Hill Cemetery gravesite information | Document | | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Story of William O. Wilson | Newspaper | 1997 | | |
| Wilson, William O. | William O. Wilson | Photograph | 1891 | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Wilson's military service records | Document | | | |
| Wilson, William O. | Wilson's obituary and funeral | Newspaper | 1928 | | |
| Winter Street School | Teachers of Winter Street School | Photograph | 1902- 03 | х | |
| Winter Street School | The Light of Winter Street, Vol.2 No. 1, March | Booklet | 1930 | х | |
| Winter Street School | The Light of Winter Street, Vol.3 No. 1, March | Booklet | 1929 | x | |
| Winter Street School | William Knode Collection | XX | | Х | |
| Winter Street School | Winter Street boys Soccer team | Newspaper | 1929 | | |
| Winter Street School | Winter Street Girls volleyball team | Newspaper | 1930 | | |
| Winter Street School | Winter Street School | Postcard | 1916 | x | |
| Winter Street School | Winter Street School - Sixth Grade | Photograph | 1905 | х | |
| Winter Street School | Winter Street School (Nelson Hause photos) | Photograph | 1953 | х | |
| Wolfsville, MD | "Return Visit to Wolfsville" from Rev. Reason Maugans diary | Document | 1858 | | |

| | | | | | 1 |
|---------------------------------|---|-----------------------------|-----------------|---|------------------|
| Wolfsville, MD | Local news from Wolfsville | Newspaper | 1909 | | |
| Wolfsville, MD | Stotelmyer Rocking Chairs | Magazine Article | 1987 | | |
| Wolfsville, MD | The History of Wolfsville & The Catoctin district (3) | Book | | x | |
| Wolfsville, MD | The Stottlemyer Chair | Document | | | |
| Woltz, George | Bible records of Woltz family | Document | 1789- 1867 | | |
| Woltz, George | George Woltz, Clockmaker | Letter | 1977 | | |
| Woltz, George | George Woltz, MD Cabinetmaker | Magazine Article | 1939 | x | |
| Women's Club of Hagerstown | Bulletin (2) | Brochure | 1926 | x | |
| Women's Club of Hagerstown | Emilio deGogorza Concert | Document | 1923 | x | |
| Women's Club of Hagerstown | Frieda Hempel Concert | Document | 1920 | x | |
| Women's Club of Hagerstown | From Elizabeth Wroe Wright | Letter | 1988 | | |
| Women's Club of Hagerstown | Don Cossack Chorus | Document | 1943 | x | |
| Women's Club of Hagerstown | Hagerstown Antiques Show | Document | 1971 | | |
| Women's Club of Hagerstown | Miss Frieda Hempel | Document | 1927 | x | |
| Women's Club of Hagerstown | The Women's Club (4) | Booklet | 1964- 1991 | x | |
| Women's Club of Hagerstown | Women's Club 50th Anniversary | Document | 1971 | | |
| Women's Club of Hagerstown | Women's Club 75th Anniversary | Document | 1996 | | |
| Women's Club of Hagerstown | Women's Club at Hagerstown, MD (2) | Postcard | 1898 | x | |
| Women's Club of Hagerstown | Women's Club Building | Photograph and Negatives | | | Kelley, Frank J. |
| Women's Club of Hagerstown | Women's Club Instrumental Quartet Concert | Document | 1925 | x | |
| Women's Club of Hagerstown | Shall not be Denied | XX | | | Vote |
| Woodland Way Junior High School | Certificate - Completion Ninth Grade | Manuscript | 1933 | х | Earl F. Souders |
| Woodland Way Junior High School | Echo | XX | 1936 | х | |
| Woodland Way Junior High School | Second Annual Promotion Day | Document | 1933 | х | |
| Woodland Way Junior High School | Echo | XX | 1936 | х | |
| Woodland Way Junior High School | "Woodland Echoes", school paper | Newsletter | 1930s, 1950s | x | |
| Woodland Way Junior High School | "Woodland Echoes", school paper | | | х | |

| | - | 1 | 1 | | 1 |
|---------------------------------|---|------------------|-------|---|-----------------|
| Woodland Way Junior High School | Junior High School Certificate | Document | 1938 | Х | Lois E. Smith |
| Woodland Way Junior High School | Woodland Way Monthly Mail | Newsletter | 1958 | x | |
| Woodland Way Junior High School | Woodland Way School | Photograph | 1974 | | Long, Jim |
| Woodmont | Letter from John B. Ferguson | Letter | 1955 | | |
| Woodmont | Letter to John B. Ferguson | Letter | 1954 | | |
| Woodmont | Picture of Woodmont Rod & Gun Club | Postcard | 1953 | | |
| Woodmont | Woodmont Rod & Gun Club opens new home to guests | Newspaper | 1930 | x | |
| Woodmont | Woodmont: Where the Presidents Came to Hunt | Magazine Article | 1960s | | |
| Woodmont | Woodmont's Presidential Chair | Postcard | 1955 | | |
| World War I | "The ship on which I sailed has arrived safely overseas" | Postcard | | x | |
| World War I | "The Sixty-Fifth Eyes Right" | Newsletter | 1918 | x | |
| World War I | 1916 State Mobilization Camps | Document | 2014 | | |
| World War I | Armistice Signed at Midnight | Newspaper | 1918 | x | |
| World War I | Berth and Lifeboat numbers assignments | Card | | x | |
| World War I | Col. Milton A. Reckord | Photograph | | x | 115th Infantry |
| World War I | Cpl. Frank Thomas Garrish (Memorial) | Photograph | 1918 | | Company B |
| World War I | Frank Buckles - Last Veteran | Manuscript | 2011 | | |
| World War I | Frank Woodruff Buckles | Mixed Material | 2008 | | Last Veteran |
| World War I | Fuller Family letters | Letter | | | |
| | | Compact Disk | 2010 | | Zian Dafamaad |
| World War I World War I | History WWI Veterans from Washington County How Many Sailors Does It Take To Make An American Flag? | Magazine Article | 2018 | | Zion Reformed |
| World War I | Memorial Services for Private John P. Snyder | Newspaper | 1918 | | |
| World War I | Memorial -Supreme Sacrifice- Washington County | Photograph | | | |
| World War I | Military Enrollment Board Canvasser appointment | Letter | 1917 | x | |
| | | Newspaper | | | Morris Frock No |
| World War I | Misnamed Legion Post 45th Anniversery | Nowspaper | 1964 | | 42 |
| World War I | Mother Receives Tokens | Newspaper | 1919 | | Maurice E. Froc |

| | | | | r | |
|--------------|---|----------------|------|---|---------------------|
| World War I | Notice of Classification | Postcard | 1918 | x | |
| World War I | Notice to appear for physical examination | Postcard | 1918 | x | |
| World War I | Objectors Assigned to Farms | Newspaper | 1918 | | Rowland Reichard |
| World War I | Private Ralph L. Hankey | Photograph | 1918 | x | |
| World War I | Recruiting Officer Commission | Document | 1917 | x | |
| World War I | Registration certificate | Card | 1917 | x | |
| World War I | Registration certificate | Card | 1918 | х | Charles H. Lear |
| World War I | Roll of Honor St. Paul's United Brethren S.S. | Booklet | 1919 | | |
| World War I | Roster Company "G" 1st Maryland Infantry | Document | 1917 | | |
| World War I | Roster of 1st MD Regiment, Border Service | Document | 1916 | | |
| World War I | Service Record (Osborne Photo) Company B, 115th | Booklet | | | |
| World War I | Slow Fire Test grades | Document | 1918 | x | |
| World War I | Soldier's Mail imprint | Envelope | | x | |
| World War I | Soldiers on Ships | Photograph | 1919 | x | |
| World War I | The Barron Field Review | Book | 1918 | x | |
| World War I | The Burial of the Unknown Soldier | Booklet | 1921 | x | |
| World War I | The Great War (memorials) | Document | 2004 | | |
| World War I | Troops camped at Millerville near Ridgeley, WV | Photograph | | x | |
| World War I | Veterans 50th Anniversary Armistice Day Parade | Document | 1968 | x | |
| World War I | Victory Loan Campaign Opoens | Newspaper | 1919 | | |
| World War I | William P. Pattinson | Document | 1918 | | British Veteran |
| World War I | Work and Spirit of the Junior Red Cross | Booklet | 1918 | x | |
| World War I | Our Heroes - Welcome Home (Ribbon) | Mixed Material | 1919 | х | Boonsboro, MD |
| World War II | Cpl. William Knepper, Co. B 115th Infantry | Photograph | 1950 | х | Alastia-Numbers |
| World War II | Gen. Russell P. Hartle Collection (list only) | Document | 2009 | | |
| World War II | Hagerstown Mayor & Council | Card | 1944 | х | |

| World War II | Jamison Cold Storage Door Company | Letter | 1942 | | Gen. Russell P. Hartle |
|--------------|--|------------|------|---|---------------------------|
| World War II | Maj. Richard A. Jamison | Letter | 1945 | | Gen. Hartle Collection |
| World War II | One Draftee's Story | Book | | | Jack Myers |
| World War II | Red Cross Volunteers | Photograph | | х | |
| World War II | Selective Service (Draft) Board (3) | Photograph | 1942 | x | Fairchild Aircraft |
| World War II | Selective Service Act- American Legion | Document | | х | Richard L. Harrison |
| World War II | Selective Service Bulletin | Booklet | | x | Draft |
| World War II | U.S. Defense Savings Bonds | Brochure | | x | |
| World War II | D-Day 75 Years Later | Book | 2019 | | Life |
| World War II | D-Day Minute by Minute | Book | 2019 | | History |
| World War II | Atlas of World War II | Book | 2019 | | National Geographic |
| World War II | Gale Lyon - Burma Banshee | Book | 2019 | | Dave Verdier |
| World War II | Burial Site - PFC Ruben Holler - Belgium | Letter | 1947 | | |
| World War II | Cited for Bravery - Lester L. Myers | Newspaper | | | |
| World War II | Conspiracy and Resistance to Adolf Hitler | Document | 1989 | | |
| World War II | Cumberlanders Laugh, Shout, Cry and Parade | Newspaper | 1945 | | |
| World War II | Earl V. Springer Killed in Action | Newspaper | 1945 | | |
| World War II | Fort Monroe, VA from Uncle Earl (Fuller) | Letter | 1945 | | |
| World War II | From Cumberland to the Siegfried Line with Company G | Newspaper | 1944 | | |
| World War II | Fuller Family service letters | Letter | | | |
| World War II | Honor Roll - Herald-Mail Employees | Booklet | 1944 | | |
| World War II | Immunization Record - Lt. Brandon K. Fuller | Document | | | |
| World War II | In Memoriam, Washington Co., Casualties - total 228 | Newspaper | 1946 | | |
| World War II | Killed in Action - Earl B. Springer | Newspaper | | | |
| World War II | Killed In Action - Pfc. Jay Jones | Newspaper | | | |
| World War II | Killed in Germany - Fred L. Judd | Newspaper | | | |

| World War II | Killed off Okinawa - Robert Paul Grab | Newspaper | | | |
|-----------------------------|--|------------|---------------|---|-----------------------|
| World War II | Letter to servicemen from William A. Eisenberger | Letter | 1945 | | |
| World War II | Mr. NoName by Joseph Hurd Walker | Booklet | 2004 | | |
| World War II | Notice of Classification - Ira G. Poffenberger | Card | 1941- 1944 | | |
| World War II | Papers of Lt. Brandon K. Fuller | Document | 1945- 47 | | |
| World War II | Pay Voucher - Brandon K. Fuller | Document | 1942 | | |
| World War II | PFC Dale Fuller describes life in Japan | Newspaper | | | |
| World War II | Pfc. Howard Donald Keplinger killed in action | Newspaper | | | |
| World War II | Rag Drive - Wayside School | Photograph | 1943 | | |
| World War II | Ralph Sterling Promoted to Sergeant | Newspaper | | | |
| World War II | Sgt. Edwin C. Baker - seriously wounded | Newspaper | | | |
| World War II | Telegram - PFC Fred H. Wishard missing in action | Document | 1945 | | |
| World War II | Total service members from Washington Co. | Document | 2004 | | |
| World War II | War Fund and Community Chest | Brochure | | | |
| World War II | World War II | XX | | | |
| World War II | Wounds Fatal - T/Sgt. Glenn Mosser | Newspaper | | | |
| World War II | Wounds fatal to Sgt. Rudolph L. Keplinger | Newspaper | | | |
| Wroth, Peregrine, Jr., M.D. | "The Hospital in the Small Town" | Booklet | 1929 | x | |
| YMCA | Professor Edwin C. Partridge | Newspaper | 1976 | | Junior Band |
| YMCA | Ticket to lecture at YMCA | Card | | x | |
| YMCA | Y Building to be Opened | Newspaper | 1922 | | C. E. Steele |
| YMCA | YMCA building | Photograph | 1987 | | |
| YMCA | YMCA built; informational booklet | Booklet | 1921 | | |
| YMCA | YMCA Junior Band | Photograph | 1937 | х | Edwin C. Partridge |
| YMCA | YMCA new facilities dedicated | Newspaper | 1969 | | |
| ҮМСА | YMCA postcards (6) | Postcard | | x | |

| YMCA | Greater Service Program | XX | 1957 | х | |
|--|--|------------------|-------|---|--|
| Young, John R., Dr. | America's First Biochemist born in Hagerstown | Newspaper | 1971 | | |
| Young, John R., Dr. | Dr. John R. Young 1782-1804 (painting) | Mixed Material | | | |
| Young, John R., Dr. | John R. Young, Pioneer American Physiologist | Magazine Article | 1918 | x | |
| Zeller, Ellen Ardinger - Scrapbooks (Box) | Scrapbooks of Ellen Ardinger Zeller (Mrs. Dennis T.) | XX | 1950s | х | |